



Provider Directory Directorio de Proveedores

VISION AND MENTAL HEALTH PROVIDERS

Los Angeles County, Volume 12, 2023

Medi-Cal



Table Of Contents

Molina Vision	7
Molina Mental Health Providers	
Provider Index	523

The table below is a list of footnotes used in this section.

¹Board-certified.

³Accepting existing Molina patients at this time.

⁵Not accepting new Molina patients at this time.

⁷Accepting new Molina patients.

⁸Available by referral only.

⁹Available only through a hospital or facility.

*Not accepting Molina patients.

Alhambra	Alhambra	Alhambra	Alhambra
Chang, Lung-Hsiung, Md ¹ 1528 S Garfield Ave Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 289-5432 NPI: 1013935444	Choy, Kevin, Md ¹ 1013 S Garfield Ave Alhambra, CA 91801 (213) 626-8383 NPI: 1174731285	Huang, Jeffrey, Do ¹ 103 N Garfield Ave Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 799-2075 NPI: 1124274998	Lew, Lester, Od ⁷ 230 E Main St Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 282-4851 Email:LESKLEWOD@SBCG
License No: C39371 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	License No: G73147 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	License No: 20A11984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	LOBAL.NET NPI: 1972642817 License No: 8270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N
AM-12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;JAPAN ESE;SIGN LANGUAGES;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E	Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;KOREAN;MANDA R;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Lam, Scott, Od ⁷	Lin, Beelein, Md ¹ 320 S Garfield Ave Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 288-8186 NPI: 1699712927 License No: G88217 Cultural Competence
Safe at home indicator: N Cheung, Dik, Md¹ 320 S Garfield Ave Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 282-9090 Email:DIKCHEUNG_2000@ YAHOO.COM NPI: 1558372201	Choy, Kevin, Md ¹ 1013 S Garfield Ave Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 281-0708 NPI: 1174731285 License No: G73147 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	349 E Main St Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 573-9336 Email:MPOEYECARE@GM AlL.COM NPI: 1386796704 License No: 12725 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;TAI LANGUAGES
License No: C43240 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Liu, Grace, Md¹ 801 W Valley Blvd Alhambra, CA 91803 (626) 308-1696 NPI: 1316978083 License No: A48127 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N		PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Alhambra Surti. Kavita. Md¹ 123 N Garfield Ave Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 308-3781 NPI: 1285732727 License No: A83552 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Woo. Paul. Od⁷ 1234 S Garfield Ave Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 282-5388 Email:PTWOO@YAHOO.C OM NPI: 1134198930 License No: 8905 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

CHINESE; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

PM

Altadena Chang, Eileen, Od⁷ 2212 Lincoln Ave Altadena, CA 91001 (626) 296-8416 Email:DR.ECHANG@2010V ISIONCARE.COM NPI: 1952413296 License No: 10826 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Alhambra

Wu. Montv. Od⁷

(626) 289-2021

NPI: 1184767261

License No: 11407

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

IL.COM

PM

CHINESE

1239 E Valley Blvd

Alhambra, CA 91801

Arcadia Albear, Sinan, Md¹ 288 N Santa Anita Ave Arcadia, CA 91077 (800) 898-2020 Email:WUMONTY@HOTMA Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1609371822 License No: A186632 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **ARABIC** Safe at home indicator: N Asis, Stephanie, Od¹ 288 N Santa Anita Ave Arcadia, CA 91006 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1902383540 License No: 34013 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE

Arcadia Bedrood, Sahar, Md¹ 301 W Huntington Dr Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 574-0020 NPI: 1871851923 License No: A124192 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Bloom, Jeffrey, Do¹ 288 N Santa Anita Ave Arcadia, CA 91077 (800) 898-2020 Email:credentialing@acuitye vegroup.com NPI: 1194286773 License No: 20A21241 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN; TAGALOG; VIET

Safe at home indicator: N

NAMESE

Arcadia Arcadia Arcadia Arcadia Chang, Tom, Md¹ Boeckmann, Jessica, Md¹ Boeckmann, Jessica, Md¹ Buffenn, Angela, Md¹ 301 W Huntington Dr 301 W Huntington Dr 468 E Santa Clara St 288 N Santa Anita Ave Arcadia, CA 91007 Arcadia, CA 91007 Arcadia, CA 91006 Arcadia, CA 91077 (626) 447-2966 (626) 574-0020 (626) 795-7177 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1629210679 NPI: 1609848969 NPI: 1629210679 NPI: 1508957895 License No: A124361 License No: A124361 License No: A76397 License No: A69909 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; SPANISH; ARABIC; SPANISH; SPANISH: CASTILIAN ARABIC; ARMENIAN; CHINE SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K CASTILIAN CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N OREAN; MANDAR; SPANIS Chang, Tom, Md1 Boeckmann, Jessica, Md¹ Borchert, Mark, Md¹ 301 W Huntington Dr CASTILIAN; TAGALOG; VIET 301 W Huntington Dr 468 E Santa Clara St Arcadia, CA 91007 NAMESE Arcadia, CA 91007 Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 574-0020 Safe at home indicator: N (626) 795-7177 NPI: 1609848969 (626) 574-0188 Chang, Tom, Md¹ NPI: 1629210679 NPI: 1548200082 License No: A69909 License No: A124361 License No: C41974 **Cultural Competence** 301 W Huntington Dr Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence Arcadia, CA 91007 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: (626) 574-0188 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH NPI: 1609848969 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH PM08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 License No: A69909 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 Safe at home indicator: N AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Borchert, Mark, Md¹ AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; 468 E Santa Clara St Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; ARMENIAN; CHINE W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Arcadia, CA 91006 ARABIC; SPANISH; SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 (626) 795-7177 **CASTILIAN** OREAN; MANDAR; SPANIS AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 NPI: 1548200082 Safe at home indicator: N AM-5:00 PM License No: C41974 CASTILIAN; TAGALOG; VIET Office Staff Language(s): **Cultural Competence** NAMESE ARABIC; ARMENIAN; CHINE Training Completed: No Safe at home indicator: N SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; OREAN; MANDAR; SPANIS W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH H; 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

AM-5:00 PM: S 09:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM

Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia
Chang, Tom, Md¹ 301 W Huntington Dr Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 447-2966 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Chang, Heather, Md¹ 234 S 1st Ave Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 447-7008 Email:wradmn@gnail.com NPI: 1982898409 License No: A103063 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Chang, Heather, Md¹ 301 W Huntington Dr Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 447-7008 Email:wradmn@gnail.com NPI: 1982898409 License No: A103063 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE;CHINESE;SPAN ISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chang, Tom, Md¹ 301 W Huntington Dr Arcadia, CA 91007 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	Chang, Heather, Md¹ 234 S 1st Ave Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 447-7008 Email:wradmn@gnail.com NPI: 1982898409 License No: A103063 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE;CHINESE;SPAN ISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chang, Tom, Md¹ 301 W Huntington Dr Ste 10 Arcadia, CA 91007 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	Chang, Tom, Md¹ 288 N Santa Anita Ave Arcadia, CA 91077 (626) 574-0009 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Chang, Melinda, Md¹ 468 E Santa Clara St Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 795-7177 Email:mchang@chla.usc.ed u NPI: 1942597133 License No: A124253 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia
Chao, Celia, Do ¹	Chea, Lisa, Od ¹	Chen, Brian, Md ¹	Chen, Brian, Md ¹
101 Wheeler Ave	301 W Huntington Dr	288 N Santa Anita Ave	301 W Huntington Dr
Arcadia, CA 91006	Arcadia, CA 91007	Arcadia, CA 91077	Arcadia, CA 91007
(626) 254-9933	(626) 574-0020	(626) 574-0009	(626) 574-0020
NPI: 1447600309	Email:lchea926@gmail.com	Email:bchen@californiaeyea	Email:bchen@californiaeyea
License No: 20A16425	NPI: 1902341472	ndear.com	ndear.com
Cultural Competence	License No: OPT33615	NPI: 1952631632	NPI: 1952631632
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	License No: A127719	License No: A127719
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
PM	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
SH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Chao, Diana, Md¹	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
101 Wheeler Ave	JAPANESE;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Arcadia, CA 91006	CASTILIAN	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN
(626) 254-9933	Safe at home indicator: N	DAR;SPANISH;	DAR;SPANISH;
NPI: 1528320298	Chen, Brian, Md¹	CASTILIAN;TAI	CASTILIAN;TAI
License No: A135726	301 W Huntington Dr	LANGUAGES	LANGUAGES
Cultural Competence	Arcadia, CA 91007	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Training Completed: No	(800) 898-2020	Chen, Brian, Md ¹	Culotta, Anthony, Md ¹
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Email:bchen@californiaeyea	288 N Santa Anita Ave	301 W Huntington Dr
PM	ndear.com	Arcadia, CA 91077	Arcadia, CA 91007
Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1952631632	(800) 898-2020	(626) 574-0020
MANDAR;SPANISH;	License No: A127719	Email:bchen@californiaeyea	Email:aculotta@retina2020.c
CASTILIAN	Cultural Competence	ndear.com	OM
Safe at home indicator: N	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1952631632	NPI: 1497790018
Chau, Vivian, Od ¹	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: A127719	License No: A97142
288 N Santa Anita Ave	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Arcadia, CA 91006	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No
(800) 898-2020	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	,	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
NPI: 1558052951	AM-5:00 PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
License No: 35427	Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Cultural Competence	DAR;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Training Completed: No	CASTILIAN;TAI	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	LANGUAGES	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN	CHINESE;ITALIAN;SPANIS
PM	Safe at home indicator: N	DAR;SPANISH;	H; CASTILIAN;TAI
Office Staff Language(s):	Sale at Home indicator. N	CASTILIAN;TAI	LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES
CHINESE; VIETNAMESE		LANGUAGES	E
Safe at home indicator: N		Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

	Wollna	VISION
Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia
Fong, Alan, Md ¹	Hedaya, Joshua, Md ¹	Heeg, Mich
234 S 1st Ave	301 W Huntington Dr	288 N Sant
Arcadia, CA 91006	Arcadia, CA 91007	Arcadia, CA
(626) 447-7008	(626) 574-0020	(626) 574-0
Email:ALANGFONG@GMAI	Email:jhedaya@retina2020.c	Email:wradi
L.COM	om	NPI: 19725
NPI: 1255621876	NPI: 1881618023	License No
License No: A143713	License No: A95681	Cultural Co
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Training Co
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AN
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PN
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PN
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH;
CHINESE;KOREAN;SPANIS	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	Safe at hon
H;	ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH;	Hsu, Vince
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	CASTILIAN;TAI	1220 S Gol
Safe at home indicator: N	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG;VI	Arcadia, CA
Goldstone, Adam, Od ⁷	ETNAMESE	(626) 821-0
288 N Santa Anita Ave Ste	Safe at home indicator: N	Email:FASh
103	Heeg, Michael, Md ¹	GMAIL.COI
Arcadia, CA 91006	288 N Santa Anita Ave	NPI: 10331
(626) 829-8185	Arcadia, CA 91077	License No
Email:CREDENTIALING@A	(800) 898-2020	Cultural Co
CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	Email:wradmin@gmail.com	Training Co
NPI: 1316972995	NPI: 1972555142	Hours: M -
License No: 11051	License No: A86405	PM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Office Staff
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	CHINESE;S
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	CASTILIAN
PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Safe at hon
Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM	

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Arcadia Huang, Morgan, Md^{1 5} hael. Md¹ 650 W Duarte Rd ıta Anita Ave A 91077 Arcadia, CA 91007 0009 (626) 446-6682 Email:HUANGOPH@GMAI dmin@gmail.com 555142 L.COM o: A86405 NPI: 1790792281 License No: G83095 ompetence **Cultural Competence** ompleted: No 8:00 AM-5:00 PM: Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 M-5:00 PM; TH 5:00 PM; F 08:00 PM M; S 08:00 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE:VIETNAMESE M Safe at home indicator: N ff Language(s): **CASTILIAN** Huang, Morgan, Md¹ me indicator: N 650 W Duarte Rd ent, Od⁷ Arcadia, CA 91007 olden West Ave (626) 446-6682 NPI: 1790792281 A 91007 License No: G83095 0222 HIONOPT1220@ **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No MC Hours: T 1:00 PM-6:00 PM: 152624 o: 12985 W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: F ompetence 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00 ompleted: No F 9:00 AM-5:00 AM-12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CHINESE; MAND ff Language(s): :SPANISH: AR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN:TAI N:VIETNAMESE me indicator: N **LANGUAGES**

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia
Arcadia Hung, Janice, Od¹ 288 N Santa Anita Ave Arcadia, CA 91006 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1750917936 License No: OPT34296 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Huynh, Grace, Od¹ 655 W Duarte Rd Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 446-2028 NPI: 1417563149 License No: 34664 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Javidi, Saeed, Md¹ 288 N Santa Anita Ave Arcadia, CA 91077 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1487183364 License No: A171480 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Arcadia Javidi, Saeed, Md¹ 301 W Huntington Dr Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 574-0020 NPI: 1487183364 License No: A171480 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Javidi, Saeed, Md¹ 288 N Santa Anita Ave Arcadia, CA 91077 (626) 574-0009 NPI: 1487183364 License No: A171480 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Jiang, Jay, Od² 655 W Duarte Rd Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 784-7121 Email:ENVISION@GOLDEN VISION2020.COM NPI: 1750856019 License No: 34124 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE	Arcadia Karapetian, Elena, Od ⁷ 288 N Santa Anita Ave Ste 103 Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 829-8185 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1184250417 License No: 34514 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN Safe at home indicator: N Kim, Melody, Od ¹ 301 W Huntngton Dr Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 574-0188 NPI: 1487082749 License No: OPT14726 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Kim, Melody, Od¹ 288 N Santa Anita Ave Arcadia, CA 91077 (626) 574-0009 NPI: 1487082749 License No: OPT14726 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Kim, Melody, Od¹ 301 W Huntington Dr Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 574-0020 NPI: 1487082749 License No: OPT14726 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia
Kim, Melody, Od ¹	Kurwa, Badrudin, Md ¹	Lee, Jennifer, Od ¹	Leung, Dennis, Od ⁷
288 N Santa Anita Ave	7 W Foothill Blvd	288 N Santa Anita Ave	655 W Duarte Rd
Arcadia, CA 91077	Arcadia, CA 91006	Arcadia, CA 91006	Arcadia, CA 91007
(800) 898-2020	(626) 355-6644	(800) 898-2020	(626) 784-7121
NPI: 1487082749	NPI: 1215960612	NPI: 1891147351	Email:ENVISION@GOLDEN
License No: OPT14726	License No: A36590	License No: A153111	VISION2020.COM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1376572743
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 8179
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	CHINESE;SPANISH;
KOREAN;SPANISH;	GUJARATI;HAIDA;HINDI;SP	Leung, Eric, Od ⁷	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
CASTILIAN	ANISH;	655 W Duarte Rd	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;URD	Arcadia, CA 91007	Lin, Kristie, Md ¹
Kim, Melody, Od ¹	U	(626) 784-7121	301 W Huntington Dr
301 W Huntington Dr	Safe at home indicator: N	Email:ENVISION@GOLDEN	Arcadia, CA 91007
Arcadia, CA 91007	Kurwa, Badrudin, Md ¹	VISION2020.COM	(626) 447-2966
(800) 898-2020	7 West Foothill Blvd	NPI: 1992310106	Email:klin@retina2020.com
NPI: 1487082749	Arcadia, CA 91006	License No: 34665	NPI: 1184801557
License No: OPT14726	(626) 355-6644	Cultural Competence	License No: A114433
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1215960612	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	License No: A36590	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	PM	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	CHINESE	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00		AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00		Office Staff Language(s):
KOREAN;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM		CHINESE;CHINESE;CROA
CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):		TIAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;
Safe at home indicator: N	GUJARATI;HAIDA;HINDI;SP		CASTILIAN
	ANISH;		Safe at home indicator: N
	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;URD		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia
Moshfeghi, Arlanna, Md ¹	Nguyen, Meggie, Od ¹	Pandya, Bhumika, Od ¹	Pilyugina, Svetlana, Md ¹
468 E Santa Clara St	288 N Santa Anita Ave	288 N Santa Anita Ave	234 S 1st Ave
Arcadia, CA 91006	Arcadia, CA 91006	Arcadia, CA 91077	Arcadia, CA 91006
(626) 795-7177	(800) 898-2020	(626) 574-0009	(626) 447-7008
NPI: 1659390938	NPI: 1649552548	NPI: 1063182822	NPI: 1538294129
License No: C135260	License No: OPT15342TLG	License No: 35025	License No: A89078
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Nallasamy, Sudha, Md ¹	SPANISH;	GUJARATI;HINDI	BURMESE;CHINESE;MAND
51 N 5th Ave	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Safe at home indicator: N	AR;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;
Arcadia, CA 91006	Safe at home indicator: N	Pandya, Bhumika, Od ¹	CASTILIAN;UKRAINIAN
(626) 471-9901	Pak, Joseph, Od ⁷	288 N Santa Anita Ave	Safe at home indicator: N
NPI: 1558410506	288 N Santa Anita Ave Ste	Arcadia, CA 91077	Pilyugina, Svetlana, Md¹
License No: A121868	103	(800) 898-2020	234 S 1st Ave
Cultural Competence	Arcadia, CA 91006	NPI: 1063182822	Arcadia, CA 91006
Training Completed: No	(626) 829-8185	License No: 35025	(626) 447-7008
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1538294129
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	Training Completed: No	License No: A89078
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	NPI: 1073192100	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	License No: 34773	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
AM-5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Safe at home indicator: N	Training Completed: No	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
	PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
	Safe at home indicator: N	GUJARATI;HINDI	AM-5:00 PM
		Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):
			BURMESE;CHINESE;MAND
			AR;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;
			CASTILIAN;UKRAINIAN
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia
Reiser, Bibiana, Md ¹	Samuel, Michael, Md ¹	Suk, Kevin, Md ¹	Surti, Kavita, Md ¹
468 E Santa Clara St	301 W Huntington Dr	301 W Huntington Dr	301 W Huntington Dr
Arcadia, CA 91006	Arcadia, CA 91007	Arcadia, CA 91007	Arcadia, CA 91007
(626) 795-7177	(626) 574-0020	(626) 574-0020	(626) 574-0020
NPI: 1912071663	Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA	Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com	NPI: 1285732727
License No: A81507	2020.COM	NPI: 1326257569	License No: A83552
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1730175670	License No: A114509	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	License No: A83237	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
KOREAN	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	Safe at home indicator: N
Samuel, Michael, Md ¹	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	EAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;	Tjoe, Ashley, Od ⁷
301 W Huntington Dr	ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN	655 W Duarte Rd
Arcadia, CA 91007	CASTILIAN;TAI	Safe at home indicator: N	Arcadia, CA 91007
(800) 898-2020	LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES	Suk, Kevin, Md ¹	(626) 784-7121
Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA	E	301 W Huntington Dr	Email:ENVISION@GOLDEN
2020.COM	Safe at home indicator: N	Arcadia, CA 91007	VISION2020.COM
NPI: 1730175670	Suk, Kevin, Md ¹	(626) 447-2966	NPI: 1679920060
License No: A83237	301 W Huntington Dr	Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com	License No: 33369
Cultural Competence	Arcadia, CA 91007	NPI: 1326257569	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	(626) 574-0188	License No: A114509	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com	Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	NPI: 1326257569	Training Completed: No	PM
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	License No: A114509	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Cultural Competence	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	CHINESE;SPANISH;
AM-5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	CASTILIAN
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM	
ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	
CASTILIAN;TAI	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR	
LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES	AM-5:00 PM	EAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;	
E	Office Staff Language(s):	CASTILIAN	
Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	Safe at home indicator: N	
	EAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;		
	CASTILIAN		
	Safe at home indicator: N		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Arcadia	Ar
Uribe, Maria, Od ¹	Wa
468 E Santa Clara St	288
Arcadia, CA 91006	Arc
(626) 795-7177	(80
NPI: 1174700157	Èm
License No: 13197	ear
Cultural Competence	NP
Training Completed: No	Lice
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cul
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Tra
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Ηοι
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	W (
AM-5:00 PM	08:
Office Staff Language(s):	AM
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM
Safe at home indicator: N	Offi
Vinh, John, Od ¹	AR
288 N Santa Anita Ave	ES
Arcadia, CA 91006	PA
(800) 898-2020	LAI
NPI: 1003102724	E
License No: OPT 14177	Saf
Cultural Competence	
Training Completed: No	
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
AM-5:00 PM	
Office Staff Language(s):	
VIETNAMESE	
Safe at home indicator: N	

Arcadia
Wainess, Reid, Md ¹
288 N Santa Anita Ave
Arcadia, CA 91077
(800) 898-2020
Email:rwainess@californiaey
eandear.com
NPI: 1396935979
License No: A108766
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN
ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S
PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI
LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES
E
Safe at home indicator: N

Arcadia Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 288 N Santa Anita Ave Arcadia, CA 91077 (626) 574-0009 eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Ε Safe at home indicator: N

Arcadia Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 301 W Huntington Dr Arcadia, CA 91007 (800) 898-2020 y Email:rwainess@californiaey Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): N ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia	Arcadia
Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 301 W Huntington Dr Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 574-0020 Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N Ward Ii, Michael, Md¹ 288 N Santa Anita Ave Arcadia, CA 91077 (626) 574-0009 NPI: 1174020689 License No: 20A19894 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Ward Ii, Michael, Md¹ 288 N Santa Anita Ave Arcadia, CA 91077 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1174020689 License No: 20A19894 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Win, Peter, Md¹ 234 S 1st Ave Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 447-7008 NPI: 1033350756 License No: A85277 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-12:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Win, Peter, Md¹ 234 S 1st Ave Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 447-7008 NPI: 1033350756 License No: A85277 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Wong, Sharon, Od¹ 288 N Santa Anita Ave Arcadia, CA 91006 (800) 898-2020 Email:credentialing@acuitye yegroup.com NPI: 1497159552 License No: OPT15137 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Wu, Michelle, Od¹ 655 W Duarte Rd Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 446-2028 NPI: 1730169988 License No: 11980 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR Safe at home indicator: N	Wu, Michelle, Od ⁷ 655 W Duarte Rd Arcadia, CA 91007 (626) 446-2028 Email:MWUOD@YAHOO.C OM NPI: 1730169988 License No: 11980 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE Safe at home indicator: N Artesia Chang, Michael, Od ⁷ 17801 Pioneer Blvd Artesia, CA 90701 (562) 467-0813 Email:ARTESIA.PVO@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1144217878 License No: 11341 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Artesia	Artesia	Artesia	Azusa
Dhoot, Sonia, Md ¹	Lee, Cheng Hong, Od ¹	Lee, Joseph, Md ¹	Hom, Milton, Od ⁷
12225 South St	18371 Pioneer Blvd	19038 Norwalk Blvd	822 E Alosta Ave
Artesia, CA 90701	Artesia, CA 90701	Artesia, CA 90701	Azusa, CA 91702
(562) 452-0420	(562) 865-4190	(562) 653-9500	(626) 334-1585
Email:ngridvanbeveren@vrs	NPI: 1558353029	NPI: 1558458364	Email:OPTOMETRISTAZUS
urgeons.com	License No: OPT10361	License No: A60445	A@GMAIL.COM
NPI: 1992076517	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1326158478
License No: A122297	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 7221
Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM	MANDAR;TAI LANGUAGES	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Lee, Joseph, Md ¹	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	19038 Norwalk Blvd	KOREAN	Safe at home indicator: N
Kim, Yun, Md ¹	Artesia, CA 90701	Safe at home indicator: N	Baldwin Park
19038 Norwalk Blvd	(951) 734-8600	Pham, Thuy, Od ⁵	Anderson, Kerry, Od ¹
Artesia, CA 90701	NPI: 1558458364	17617 Pioneer Blvd	14461 Merced Ave
(562) 653-9500	License No: A60445	Artesia, CA 90701	Baldwin Park, CA 91706
NPI: 1255431300	Cultural Competence	(562) 924-2020	(626) 939-4588
License No: A62158	Training Completed: No	Email:THUYPHAM.OD@GM	NPI: 1851404628
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	AIL.COM	License No: OPT9775
Training Completed: No	TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S	NPI: 1548231038	Cultural Competence
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU	License No: 10157	Training Completed: No
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	09:00 AM-6:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	PM
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	KOREAN	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	PM ()	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN	Lee, Cheng-Hong, Od ⁷	Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN;VIETNAMESE	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	18371 Pioneer Blvd	Safe at home indicator: N	Hung, Mia, Od ¹
Sale at notife indicator. N	Artesia, CA 90701	Sale at nome indicator. N	14461 Merced Ave
	(562) 865-4190		Baldwin Park, CA 91706
	Email:DYNASTYOPTOMET		(626) 939-4588
	RY@HOTMAIL.COM		NPI: 1720191505
	NPI: 1558353029		License No: OPT9757
	License No: 10361		Cultural Competence
	Cultural Competence		Training Completed: No
	Training Completed: No		Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00		PM
	PM		Office Staff Language(s):
	Office Staff Language(s):		MANDAR;SPANISH;
	CHINESE		CASTILIAN
	Safe at home indicator: N		Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Baldwin Park Baldwin Park Bell Bell Min. Zin. Od⁷ Gonzalez, Casimiro, Md¹⁷ Lopez, Ryan, Od¹ Lemor, Marcos, Md¹ 14319 Ramona Blvd 1632 Puente Ave 6930 Atlantic Ave 6930 Atlantic Ave Baldwin Park, CA 91706 Baldwin Park, CA 91706 Bell, CA 90201 Bell, CA 90201 (323) 562-0055 (323) 562-0055 (323) 262-3333 (626) 587-0033 Email:INFO@BUENAVISTA Email:RYANLOPEZOD@G NPI: 1538130380 Email:GRATITUDEVISIONO License No: A45400 PTOMETRY@GMAIL.COM VISION.COM MAIL.COM **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1972988301 NPI: 1851497911 NPI: 1700400777 License No: A66511 Training Completed: No License No: 15290 License No: 34509 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 Hours: T 10:00 AM-6:00 PM; PMPM W 10:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): 10:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 10:00 **BURMESE**; CHINESE SPANISH: CASTILIAN Office Staff Language(s): AM-6:00 PM; S 10:00 FRENCH;HEBREW;SPANIS Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N AM-6:00 PM H; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Gonzalez, Casimiro, Md¹ Bell Safe at home indicator: N 6930 Atlantic Ave Lovato, Victoria, Od⁷ Estrada, Jaime, Od⁷ Martinez, Daniel, Od⁷ Bell, CA 90201 4566 Florence Ave 4511 Gage Ave 14319 Ramona Blvd (323) 562-0055 Bell, CA 90201 Bell. CA 90201 Baldwin Park, CA 91706 NPI: 1851497911 (323) 773-3332 (323) 560-2786 License No: A66511 (626) 960-8655 Email:VICKIEC0315@GMAI Email:JESTRADAOD@GMA Email:INFO.DTMOD@GMAI **Cultural Competence** L.COM IL.COM Training Completed: No NPI: 1316983422 L.COM NPI: 1073519997 Hours: T 10:00 AM-6:00 PM: License No: 10714 NPI: 1184688004 License No: 11129 W 10:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH License No: 8276TPA Cultural Competence Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** 10:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 10:00 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No AM-6:00 PM; S 10:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 AM-6:00 PM PM PM Office Staff Language(s): PMOffice Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN SPANISH; CASTILIAN SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Bell Gardens
Cho, Elizabeth, Od ⁷
6501 Garfield Ave
Bell Gardens, CA 90201
(562) 928-9600
Email:YCHAIREZ@FHCCG
LA.ORG
NPI: 1598381493
License No: 34652
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N
Gonzalez, Casimiro, Md ¹
6903 Atlantic Ave
Bell Gardens, CA 90201
(323) 562-0055
NPI: 1851497911
License No: A66511
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Bell Gardens Kim. Stella. Od1 6501 Garfield Ave Bell Gardens, CA 90201 (562) 928-9600 NPI: 1508272253 License No: 14985 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-7:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-7:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-7:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-7:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-7:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-4:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Kim, Stella, Od⁷ 6501 Garfield Ave Bell Gardens, CA 90201 (562) 928-9600 Email:YCHAIREZ@FHCCG LA.ORG NPI: 1508272253 License No: 14985 /I; Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

PM

Bell Gardens Min. Christine. Od¹ 6501 S Garfield Ave Bell Gardens, CA 90201 (562) 928-9600 NPI: 1265062590 License No: A34518 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-7:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-7:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-7:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-7:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-7:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N **Bellflower** Aye, Mg San, Md1 9548 Artesia Blvd Bellflower, CA 90706 (562) 866-8293 NPI: 1356411771 License No: A26642

Cultural Competence Safe at home indicator: N Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR; SPANISH; Safe at home indicator: N

Bellflower Gordon, Marvin, Md¹ 10230 Artesia Blvd Bellflower, CA 90706 (562) 920-8400 NPI: 1386860575 License No: A83747 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Gordon, Marvin, Md¹ 1020 Artesia Blvd Bellflower, CA 90706 (562) 920-8829 NPI: 1386860575 License No: A83747 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

AM-5:00 PM

CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Beverly Hills	Be
Boyer, David, Md ¹	Во
9001 Wilshire Blvd	900
Beverly Hills, CA 90211	Be
(818) 754-2090	(31
Email:jsanchez@laretina.co	Em
m	m
NPI: 1295736916	NP
License No: G25107	Lic
Cultural Competence	Cu
Training Completed: No	Tra
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	Но
W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	W
08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	08:
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	ΑN
AM-5:30 PM	ΑV
Office Staff Language(s):	Off
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FAR	AR
OESE;HEBREW;KOREAN;	OE
MANDAR;RUSSIAN;SPANI	MΑ
SH; CASTILIAN;TAI	SH
LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	LAI
Safe at home indicator: N	Sa

everly Hills yer, David, Md¹ 01 Wilshire Blvd everly Hills, CA 90211 10) 854-6201 nail:jsanchez@laretina.co PI: 1295736916 ense No: G25107 Itural Competence aining Completed: No ours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH :00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 M-5:30 PM; S 08:00 И-5:30 PM fice Staff Language(s): RMENIAN; CHINESE; FAR ESE;HEBREW;KOREAN; ANDAR;RUSSIAN;SPANI H; CASTILIAN;TAI NGUAGES:TAGALOG fe at home indicator: N

Beverly Hills
Boyer, David, Md ¹
9001 Wilshire Blvd
Beverly Hills, CA 90211
(310) 854-6201
Email:jsanchez@laretina.co
m
NPI: 1295736916
License No: G25107
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FAR
OESE;HEBREW;KOREAN;
MANDAR;RUSSIAN;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;TAI
LANGUAGES;TAGALOG
Safe at home indicator: N
Sale at Home mulcator. N

Beverly Hills Boyer, David, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co NPI: 1295736916 License No: G25107 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FAR OESE;HEBREW;KOREAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; SPANI SH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Beverly Hills

Dayani, Pouya, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:pdayani@laretina.com NPI: 1336293406 License No: A109451 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Dayani, Pouya, Md¹

9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (818) 754-2090 Email:pdayani@laretina.com NPI: 1336293406 License No: A109451 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; S PANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Beverly Hills

Dayani, Pouya, Md¹ 8641 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:pdayani@laretina.com NPI: 1336293406 License No: A109451 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Dayani, Pouya, Md¹

9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:pdayani@laretina.com NPI: 1336293406

License No: A109451 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; S PANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Dayani, Pouya, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:pdayani@laretina.com

Beverly Hills

Molina Vision

NPI: 1336293406 License No: A109451 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; S PANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Esmaili, Daniel, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201

Email:jsanchez@laretina.co

NPI: 1629279864 License No: A91049 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Esmaili, Daniel, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co

NPI: 1629279864 License No: A91049 **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:30 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Esmaili, Daniel, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (818) 754-2090

Email:jsanchez@laretina.co

NPI: 1629279864 License No: A91049 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:30 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Beverly Hills	Beverly Hills	Beverly Hills	Beverly Hills
Esmaili, Daniel, Md ¹	Hopp, Lawrence, Md ¹	Liao, David, Md ¹	Liao, David, Md ¹
9001 Wilshire Blvd	8641 Wilshire Blvd	9001 Wilshire Blvd	9001 Wilshire Blvd
Beverly Hills, CA 90211	Beverly Hills, CA 90211	Beverly Hills, CA 90211	Beverly Hills, CA 90211
(310) 854-6201	(310) 275-7848	(310) 854-6201	(818) 754-2090
Email:jsanchez@laretina.co	NPI: 1962525279	Email:dave_liao@laretina.co	Email:dave_liao@laretina.co
m	License No: G76028	m	m
NPI: 1629279864	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1962541847	NPI: 1962541847
License No: A91049	Training Completed: No	License No: A112736	License No: A112736
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM	Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR		ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN
EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;	Kamen, David, Md ¹	ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU	ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU
CASTILIAN	8500 Wilshire Blvd	SSIAN;SPANISH;	SSIAN;SPANISH;
Safe at home indicator: N	Beverly Hills, CA 90211	CASTILIAN;TAI	CASTILIAN;TAI
Hopkins, Janet, Md ¹	(310) 360-1440 NPI: 1992706345	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG
9001 Wilshire Blvd 301	License No: A68735	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Beverly Hills, CA 90211	Cultural Competence	Liao, David, Md ¹	
(310) 854-6201	Training Completed: No	9001 Wilshire Blvd	
NPI: 1952356438	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Beverly Hills, CA 90211	
License No: C51780	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	(310) 854-6201	
Cultural Competence	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Email:dave_liao@laretina.co	
Training Completed: No	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	m	
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM	NPI: 1962541847	
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: A112736	
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Cultural Competence	
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N	Training Completed: No	
AM-5:00 PM	Khodabakhsh, Afshin, Md ¹	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	
Safe at home indicator: N	416 N Bedford Dr Suite 300	PM	
	Beverly Hills, CA 90210	Office Staff Language(s):	
	(310) 273-2333	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	
	NPI: 1306957329	ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU	
	License No: A85260	SSIAN;SPANISH;	
	Cultural Competence	CASTILIAN;TAI	
	Training Completed: No	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	
	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Safe at home indicator: N	
	PM		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Beverly Hills
Liao, David, Md ¹
9001 Wilshire Blvd
Beverly Hills, CA 90211
(310) 854-6201
Email:dave_liao@laretina.co
m
NPI: 1962541847
License No: A112736
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:30 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN
ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU
SSIAN;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN;TAI
LANGUAGES;TAGALOG
Safe at home indicator: N

Beverly Hills Liao, David, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:dave liao@laretina.co m NPI: 1962541847 License No: A112736 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU SSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES:TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Matsunaga, Douglas, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd

Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (818) 754-2090 Email:credentialing@pacifice yemd.com NPI: 1821450818 License No: A168505 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; FRENCH; KANNADA; SPANI W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Beverly Hills

Matsunaga, Douglas, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:credentialing@pacifice NPI: 1194725390 yemd.com NPI: 1821450818 License No: A168505 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Murthy, Raghu, Md¹ 435 N Bedford Dr Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (310) 275-4949 NPI: 1194725390 License No: A66228 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

Murthy, Raghu, Md¹ 435 N Bedford Dr Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (626) 202-2446 License No: A66228 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00

Beverly Hills

Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH;KANNADA;SPANI SH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Narala, Ramsudha, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201

AM-5:00 PM

NPI: 1093058323 License No: A147844 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR

EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

AM-5:00 PM

SH; CASTILIAN

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

Beverly Hills	Beverly Hills	Beverly Hills	Beverly Hills
Narala, Ramsudha, Md ¹	Narala, Ramsudha, Md ¹	Novack, Roger, Md ¹	Novack, Roger, Md ¹
9001 Wilshire Blvd	9001 Wilshire Blvd	9001 Wilshire Blvd	9001 Wilshire Blvd
Beverly Hills, CA 90211	Beverly Hills, CA 90211	Beverly Hills, CA 90211	Beverly Hills, CA 90211
(310) 854-6201	(818) 754-2090	(310) 854-6201	(818) 754-2090
NPI: 1093058323	NPI: 1093058323	Email:rognov@larentina.com	Email:rognov@larentina.com
License No: A147844	License No: A147844	NPI: 1104828706	NPI: 1104828706
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: G53779	License No: G53779
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;
08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:30 PM	AM-5:30 PM	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:30 PM	AM-5:30 PM
ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;	EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR
CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN	EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;	EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;TAI	CASTILIAN;TAI
Narala, Ramsudha, Md ¹	Novack, Roger, Md ¹	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG
9001 Wilshire Blvd	9001 Wilshire Blvd	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Beverly Hills, CA 90211	Beverly Hills, CA 90211	Novack, Roger, Md ¹	Parks, David, Md ¹
(310) 854-6201	(310) 854-6201	9001 Wilshire Blvd	8920 Wilshire Blvd
NPI: 1093058323	Email:rognov@larentina.com	Beverly Hills, CA 90211	Beverly Hills, CA 90211
License No: A147844	NPI: 1104828706	(310) 854-6201	(310) 289-3666
Cultural Competence	License No: G53779	Email:rognov@larentina.com	NPI: 1841381688
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1104828706	License No: G78517
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	License No: G53779	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	AM-5:30 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
CASTILIAN	EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	RUSSIAN;SPANISH;
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;TAI	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	CASTILIAN
	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N
	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;TAI	
		LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Beverly Hills

Pilyugina, Svetlana, Md¹ 450 N Roxbury Dr Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (310) 453-8911 NPI: 1538294129 License No: A89078 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE; CHINESE; MAND AR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;

Rabbani, Farhad, Md¹ 8920 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (213) 388-9648 NPI: 1770503161 License No: A44623 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:30 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:30 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:30 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN; UKRAINIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Beverly Hills

Rabbani, Farhad, Md¹ 8620 Wilshire Blvd Suite 106 Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 657-7676 NPI: 1770503161 License No: A44623 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Rahhal, Firas, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:rahhalf@aol.com NPI: 1881658615 License No: G78656 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; Email:rahhalf@aol.com W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO REAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Beverly Hills

Rahhal, Firas, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:rahhalf@aol.com NPI: 1881658615 License No: G78656 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO REAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Rahhal, Firas, Md¹ 6641 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 NPI: 1881658615 License No: G78656 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO

REAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN;

SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES:TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Rahhal, Firas, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (818) 754-2090 Email:rahhalf@aol.com NPI: 1881658615 License No: G78656 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO REAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN;

SPANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI

LANGUAGES; TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Beverly Hills

Roe, Richard, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:roe.rick@laretina.com NPI: 1043412489 License No: A95880 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Beverly Hills

Safe at home indicator: N

Beverly Hills

Beverly Hills Roe, Richard, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (818) 754-2090 n Email:roe.rick@laretina.com NPI: 1043412489 License No: A95880 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No *I*; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): R ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Savar, Aaron, Md¹ 433 N Camden Dr Ste 1150 Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (310) 276-9800 n NPI: 1124182662 License No: A89132 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; /I; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Sparks, Kenneth, Md¹ 8383 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (323) 655-8036 Email:KSPARKY@AOL.CO M NPI: 1598790263 License No: G39756 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Su, Daniel, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:dsu@laretina.com NPI: 1508109133 License No: A134110 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; S PANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Beverly Hills Su. Daniel. Md1 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:dsu@laretina.com NPI: 1508109133 License No: A134110 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Su, Daniel, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (818) 754-2090 Email:dsu@laretina.com NPI: 1508109133 License No: A134110 **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Beverly Hills Su. Daniel. Md1 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:dsu@laretina.com NPI: 1508109133 License No: A134110 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Beverly Hills

Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (818) 754-2090 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Beverly Hills

Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES:TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Tan, Jeffrey, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:jefftan@laretina.com NPI: 1033407549 License No: A135284 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN

DAR; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN;TAI

Safe at home indicator: N

LANGUAGES

Beverly Hills

Tan, Jeffrey, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (818) 754-2090 Email:jefftan@laretina.com NPI: 1033407549 License No: A135284 Cultural Competence Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Tan, Jeffrey, Md¹ 9001 Wilshire Blvd Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:jefftan@laretina.com

NPI: 1033407549 License No: A135284 **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN DAR:SPANISH: CASTILIAN;TAI

Safe at home indicator: N

LANGUAGES

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Beverly Hills	Beverly Hills	Burbank	Burbank
Ullman, Henry, Md ¹	Walsh, Alexander, Md ¹	Baghoumian, Marineh, Od ¹	Berg, Alan, Md ¹
8920 Wilshire Blvd	9001 Wilshire Blvd	2250 N Hollywood Way	2625 W Alameda Avenue
Beverly Hills, CA 90211	Beverly Hills, CA 90211	Burbank, CA 91505	Ste 208
(310) 652-6484	(310) 854-6201	(818) 539-8016	Burbank, CA 91505
NPI: 1689671950	Email:jsanchez@laretina.co	Email:mbaghoumian@gmail.	(818) 845-3557
License No: G48735	m	com	NPI: 1992798920
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1043301740	NPI: 1972929438	License No: G34555
Training Completed: No	License No: A79504	License No: OPT14842	Cultural Competence
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	PM
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Safe at home indicator: N
AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Chu, Selena, Od ¹
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	2550 N Hollywood Wy
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:30 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Burbank, CA 91505
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	(800) 898-2020
Walsh, Alexander, Md ¹	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA	Email:CVOLBY@CALEYEM
9001 Wilshire Blvd	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	NISH; CASTILIAN	S.COM
Beverly Hills, CA 90211	PANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N	NPI: 1164787628
(818) 754-2090	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG	Baril, Savannah, Md¹	License No: OPT33549
Email:jsanchez@laretina.co	Safe at home indicator: N	2031 W Alameda Ave	Cultural Competence
m	Walsh, Alexander, Md ¹	Burbank, CA 91506	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1043301740	9001 Wilshire Blvd	(818) 762-0647	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
License No: A79504	Beverly Hills, CA 90211	NPI: 1235372905	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Cultural Competence	(310) 854-6201	License No: A138413	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Training Completed: No	Email:jsanchez@laretina.co	Cultural Competence	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	m	Training Completed: No	AM-5:00 PM
W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	NPI: 1043301740	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Office Staff Language(s):
08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	License No: A79504	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	CHINESE;TAI LANGUAGES
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	Cultural Competence	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N
AM-5:30 PM	Training Completed: No	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00	
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	AM-12:00 PM	
EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	
PANISH;	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	GERMAN;SPANISH;	
CASTILIAN; TAGALOG	AM-5:30 PM	CASTILIAN	
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	
	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR		
	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S		

PANISH;

CASTILIAN: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Molina Vision				
Burbank	Burbank	Burbank	Burbank	
Dubick, Fred, Od ⁷ 3808 W Riverside Dr Burbank, CA 91505 (818) 843-2214 Email:BILLING.USA@VISIQ UE.COM NPI: 1720137615 License No: 6901 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Dubick, Fred, Od ¹ 3808 W Riverside Dr Burbank, CA 91505 (818) 843-2214 NPI: 1720137615 License No: OPT6901 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Eghbali, Kourosh, Md ^{1 7} 2601 W Alameda Ave Burbank, CA 91505 (818) 846-9999 Email:CHERYL@EASTVAL LEYEYECENTER.COM NPI: 1952379174 License No: A78218 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Eghbali, Farid, Od ⁷ 2601 W Alameda Ave Burbank, CA 91505 (818) 846-9999 Email:CHERYL@EASTVAL LEYEYECENTER.COM NPI: 1386614386 License No: 10108 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): HEBREW;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Feinfield, Robert, Md ¹ 2625 W Alameda Ave 208 Burbank, CA 91505 (818) 845-3557 NPI: 1013900182 License No: G48218	Hakopian, Sara, Od ⁷ 1624 W Olive Ave Burbank, CA 91506 (818) 556-3600 Email:SARAHAKOPIAN@G MAIL.COM NPI: 1992886113 License No: 13023 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Kochkarian, Yeraz, Od ⁷ 3808 W Riverside Dr Burbank, CA 91505 (818) 843-2214 Email:BILLING.USA@VISIQ UE.COM NPI: 1942975982 License No: 34906 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Lemor, Daniel, Md¹ 2031 W Alameda Ave Burbank, CA 91506 (818) 762-0647 NPI: 1275950115 License No: A156391 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mandelberg, Alan, Md¹ 2031 W Alameda Ave Burbank, CA 91506 (818) 762-0647 NPI: 1659422582 License No: G39019 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Safe at home indicator: N

Burbank	Burbank	Burbank	Burbank
Meallet, Mario, Md ¹	Moysidis, Stavros, Md ¹	Perez, Evelyn, Od ¹	Shuham, Ellen, Od ⁷
2031 W Alameda Ave	2031 W Alameda Ave	2601 E Alameda	3808 W Riverside Dr
Burbank, CA 91506	Burbank, CA 91506	Burbank, CA 91505	Burbank, CA 91505
(818) 762-0647	(818) 762-0647	(323) 221-8000	(818) 843-2214
NPI: 1851510424	NPI: 1780023929	Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net	Email:BILLING.USA@VISIQ
License No: A67512	License No: A136463	NPI: 1124101084	UE.COM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: OPT10155	NPI: 1629127519
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	License No: 6899
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	PM
AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-12:00 PM	AM-12:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
GERMAN;SPANISH;	Perez, Evelyn, Od ¹	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Tannenbaum, Dana, Md ¹
CASTILIAN	2601 E Alameda	Safe at home indicator: N	2031 W Alameda Ave
Safe at home indicator: N	Burbank, CA 91505	Sarafzadeh, Shaden, Md ¹	Burbank, CA 91506
Meallet, Mario, Md ¹	(818) 351-3487	2625 W Alameda Ave	(818) 762-0647
2031 W Alameda Ave	Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net	Burbank, CA 91505	NPI: 1528080694
Burbank, CA 91506	NPI: 1124101084	(818) 845-3557	License No: A67997
(818) 762-0647	License No: OPT10155	NPI: 1346415395	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1851510424	Cultural Competence	License No: A120299	Training Completed: No
License No: A67512	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Training Completed: No	PM	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Office Staff Language(s):	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-12:00 PM
GERMAN;SPANISH;		AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
CASTILIAN		Office Staff Language(s):	FRENCH;SPANISH;
Safe at home indicator: N		SPANISH; CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN
		Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Canoga Park

(747) 230-4024

NPI: 1922028653

License No: 9936

SH: CASTILIAN

Ezeani, Ifeoma, Od⁷

Carson, CA 90746

(310) 464-8300

NPI: 1407816911

License No: 12478

Cultural Competence

SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Carson

OM

PM

Cultural Competence

IL.COM

PM

21001 Sherman Way

	Widina
Burbank	Burbank
Tuli, Suhas, Md ¹	Vyas, Neil, Md ¹
2601 W Alameda Ave	2625 W Alameda Ave
Burbank, CA 91505	Burbank, CA 91505
(818) 845-2015	(818) 845-3557
NPI: 1528051604	NPI: 1689992489
License No: A79304	License No: A130645
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:30 PM	AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N
Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;MARATHI;SPANISH;	
CASTILIAN	Yates, Barbara, Md ¹
Safe at home indicator: N	2625 W Alameda Ave 208
_	Burbank, CA 91505
Valenzuela, Alyssa, Od ⁷ 3808 W Riverside Dr	(818) 845-3557 NPI: 1164616686
Burbank, CA 91505	License No: A97828
(818) 843-2214	Cultural Competence
Email:BILLING.USA@VISIQ	Training Completed: No
UE.COM	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
NPI: 1780302372	PM
License No: 35073	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Training Completed: No	Safe at home indicator: N
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Yazdanmehr, Emetisse,
PM	Od ⁷
Safe at home indicator: N	3808 W Riverside Dr
	Burbank, CA 91505
	(818) 843-2214
	Email:BILLING.USA@VISIQ
	UE.COM
	NPI: 1194133322
	License No: 15070
	Cultural Competence
	Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
	PM
	Safe at home indicator: N

Carson Lee. Kristen. Od⁷ Fisher, Svetlana, Od⁷ 21739 Avalon Blvd Canoga Park, CA 91303 Carson, CA 90745 (310) 513-6900 Email:EYECARECAL@GMA Email:KRISTENLEEOD@G MAIL.COM NPI: 1972512127 License No: 13040 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE:RUSSIAN:SPANI SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Myhanh, Od⁷ 1752 E Carson St Carson, CA 90745 (310) 518-7016 460 E Carson Plaza Dr Email:MYHANHTRAN@HO TMAIL.COM NPI: 1477628519 Email:FAMOP19@GMAIL.C License No: 12011 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMTraining Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 SPANISH: CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Cerritos

Fong, Alan, Md¹ 11911 Artesia Blvd Cerritos, CA 90701 (562) 865-7900 Email:ALANGFONG@GMAI

L.COM

NPI: 1255621876 License No: A143713 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;KOREAN;SPANIS CASTILIAN;UKRAINIAN H:

CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Fong, Alan, Md¹ 11911 Artesia Blvd Cerritos, CA 90701 (562) 865-7900

Email:ALANGFONG@GMAI

L.COM NPI: 1255621876 License No: A143713 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; KOREAN; SPANIS

CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Cerritos Pilyugina, Svetlana, Md¹ 11911 Artesia Blvd Cerritos, CA 90701 (562) 865-7900 NPI: 1538294129

Molina Vision

Cerritos

License No: A89078 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE; CHINESE; MAND AR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; Safe at home indicator: N

Pilyugina, Svetlana, Md¹ 11911 Artesia Blvd

Cerritos, CA 90701 (562) 865-7900 NPI: 1538294129 License No: A89078

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE; CHINESE; MAND AR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN; UKRAINIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Win. Peter. Md¹ 11911 Artesia Blvd Cerritos, CA 90701 (562) 865-7900 NPI: 1033350756 License No: A85277 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

City Industry

Fong, Alan, Md¹ 18575 E Gale Ave City Industry, CA 91748 (626) 447-7008

Email:ALANGFONG@GMAI L.COM

NPI: 1255621876 License No: A143713 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; KOREAN; SPANIS

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Chang, Heather, Md¹ 18575 Gale Ave City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 581-1200 Email:wradmn@gnail.com NPI: 1982898409 License No: A103063 Cultural Competence Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

BURMESE; CHINESE; SPAN ISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Chang, Tom, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH

08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00

AM-4:30 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; ARMENIAN; CHINE SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K OREAN; MANDAR; SPANIS

H:

CASTILIAN; TAGALOG; VIET

NAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

City Of Industry
Chang, Tom, Md ¹
Chang, Tom, Md ¹ 17833 Colima Rd
City Of Industry, CA 91748
(626) 964-7754
NPI: 1609848969
License No: A69909
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM
W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-4:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE
SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K
OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS
H;
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIE
NAMESE
Safe at home indicator: N
Chang, Tom, Md ¹
17833 Colima Rd
City Of Industry, CA 91748
(626) 964-8864
NPI: 1609848969
License No: A69909
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM
W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH
08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00
AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00

AM-4:30 PM

Η;

NAMESE

Office Staff Language(s):

ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE:CHINESE:CROATIAN;K

OREAN; MANDAR; SPANIS

CASTILIAN; TAGALOG; VIET

Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry Chang, Heather, Md¹ 18575 E Gale Ave City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 581-1200 Email:wradmn@gnail.com NPI: 1982898409 License No: A103063 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE; CHINESE; SPAN ISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N T Chang, Heather, Md¹ 18755 E Gale Avenue City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 581-1200 Email:wradmn@gnail.com NPI: 1982898409 License No: A103063 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; PM W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 1; 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE; CHINESE; SPAN ISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry Chang, Heather, Md¹ 18575 Gale Ave City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 581-1200 Email:wradmn@gnail.com NPI: 1982898409 License No: A103063 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE; CHINESE; SPAN ISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chant, Wesley, Od¹ 17520 Castleton St City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 839-0358 NPI: 1861556771 License No: 12553 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry Chen. Brian. Md1 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 Email:bchen@californiaeyea ndear.com NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 Cultural Competence Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Chen, Alexander, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

City Of Industry Chen. Brian. Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (800) 898-2020 Email:bchen@californiaeyea ndear.com NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI

Safe at home indicator: N Chen, Alexander, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-7754 NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; Cultural Competence W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM: S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

LANGUAGES

City Of Industry Chen. Brian. Md1 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 Email:bchen@californiaeyea ndear.com NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; 0 W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Chen, Brian, Md1 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-7754 Email:bchen@californiaeyea ndear.com NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00

AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-4:00 PM

DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN:TAI

LANGUAGES

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry	City Of Industry
17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	City Of Industry Culotta, Anthony, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 Email:aculotta@retina2020.c om NPI: 1497790018 License No: A97142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;ITALIAN;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N Culotta, Anthony, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (800) 898-2020 Email:aculotta@retina2020.c om NPI: 1497790018 License No: A97142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH
Chen, Alexander, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd	CHINESE;ITALIAN;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAI
(800) 898-2020	E
License No: A171467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH	17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (800) 898-2020 Email:aculotta@retina2020.c
AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	License No: A97142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH
	08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;ITALIAN;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

City Of Industry

Culotta, Anthony, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-7754 Email:aculotta@retina2020.c NPI: 1770921942 om NPI: 1497790018 License No: A97142

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; ITALIAN; SPANIS H; CASTILIAN; TAI

LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Ε

Safe at home indicator: N

Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-7754 NPI: 1770921942 License No: OPT14634 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry

Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (800) 898-2020 License No: OPT14634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748

(626) 964-8864 NPI: 1770921942 License No: OPT14634 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH

08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00

AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM

Safe at home indicator: N Dang, Jennifer, Od¹

17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 NPI: 1770921942 License No: OPT14634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry

Davis, Michael, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH

08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00

AM-4:30 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI

SH:

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Davis, Michael, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-7754

Email:mdavis@retina2020.c

NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM;

W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-4:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry

Davis, Michael, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (800) 898-2020 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om

NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM;

W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00

AM-4:30 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI

SH:

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Fong, Alan, Md¹ 18575 Gale Ave

City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 581-1200

Email:ALANGFONG@GMAI L.COM

NPI: 1255621876 License No: A143713 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; KOREAN; SPANIS

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

City Of Industry

Fong, Alan, Md¹
18575 Gale Ave
City Of Industry, CA 91748
(626) 581-1200
Email:ALANGFONG@GMAI
L.COM

NPI: 1255621876 License No: A143713 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;KOREAN;SPANIS

H; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Fong, Alan, Md¹
18575 E Gale Ave
City Of Industry, CA 91748
(626) 581-1200

Èmail:ALANGFONG@GMAI L.COM

L.COM

NPI: 1255621876 License No: A143713 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;KOREAN;SPANIS

H:

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry

Haji Abdollahi, Sara, Md¹
17833 Colima Rd
City Of Industry, CA 91748
(626) 964-7754
NPI: 1720250475
License No: A133198
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-4:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N

Hsu, Adam, Md¹
18575 Gale Ave
City Of Industry, CA 91748
(626) 839-2015
Email:ayhsu@yahoo.com
NPI: 1699825083
License No: A108052
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;CHINESE;MAND
AR;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN:TAI

LANGUAGES
Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry

Hung, Janice, Od1 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-7754 NPI: 1750917936 License No: OPT34296 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Hung, Janice, Od¹
17833 Colima Rd
City Of Industry, CA 91748
(800) 898-2020
NPI: 1750917936
License No: OPT34296
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM;
W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH
08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00
AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00

AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry

Hung, Janice, Od¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 NPI: 1750917936 License No: OPT34296 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Javidi, Saeed, Md¹
17833 Colima Rd
City Of Industry, CA 91748
(626) 964-8864
NPI: 1487183364
License No: A171480
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM;
W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH
08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00
AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00
AM-4:30 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

City Of Industry Javidi, Saeed, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1487183364 License No: A171480 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Safe at home indicator: N Javidi, Saeed, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-7754 NPI: 1487183364 License No: A171480 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry Nawazish, Saba, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1184086639 License No: A165351 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;URDU Safe at home indicator: N Nawazish, Saba, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-7754 NPI: 1184086639 License No: A165351 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN:URDU

Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry Nawazish, Saba, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 NPI: 1184086639 License No: A165351 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;URDU Safe at home indicator: N Pilyugina, Svetlana, Md¹ 18575 E Gale Ave City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 581-1200 NPI: 1538294129 License No: A89078 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE; CHINESE; MAND AR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; UKRAINIAN Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry Samuel, Michael, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA 2020.COM NPI: 1730175670 License No: A83237 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

City Of Industry

Samuel, Michael, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-7754 Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA 2020.COM NPI: 1730175670 License No: A83237 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Ε

Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry

Samuel, Michael, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (800) 898-2020 Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA 2020.COM NPI: 1730175670 License No: A83237 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES

Safe at home indicator: N

So, Emily, Od1 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-7754 NPI: 1619295334 License No: OPT13859 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR

Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry

Su. Susan. Od¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 NPI: 1639553217 License No: OPT15315 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N

Su, Susan, Od¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-7754 NPI: 1639553217 License No: OPT15315 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; TAI

LANGUAGES

Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry

Tran. Henry. Od1 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-7754 NPI: 1467846709 License No: OPT15159 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CHINESE; KORE Safe at home indicator: N

Tran, Henry, Od¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1467846709 License No: OPT15159 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CHINESE; KORE ΑN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

City Of Industry

Tran. Henry, Od1 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 NPI: 1467846709 License No: OPT15159 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CHINESE; KORE AN

Safe at home indicator: N

Wainess, Reid, Md¹
17833 Colima Rd
City Of Industry, CA 91748
(626) 964-8864
Email:rwainess@californiaey
eandear.com

NPI: 1396935979
License No: A108766
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; HEBREW; MANDAR; S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI

LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E

Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry

Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry

Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 17833 Colima Rd City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 964-7754 Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Ε

Safe at home indicator: N Win, Peter, Md¹

18575 E Gale Ave

City Of Industry, CA 91748 (626) 581-1200 NPI: 1033350756 License No: A85277 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

City Of Industry

Win. Peter. Md¹

18575 E Gale Ave
City Of Industry, CA 91748
(626) 581-1200
NPI: 1033350756
License No: A85277
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N

Woo, Bonnie, Md¹
18575 Gale Ave
City Of Industry, CA 91748
(626) 839-2015
NPI: 1841222536

License No: A110075
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;CHINESE;MAND
AR;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN;TAI
LANGUAGES

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

WICHING VISION				
Claremont	Commerce	Compton	Compton	
Bebawy, Magdy, Od ⁷	Chong, Melissa, Od ⁷	Messinger, Jay, Od ¹	Nguyen, Son, Od ⁷	
418 Auto Center Dr	5520 Whittier Blvd	318 E Compton Blvd	318 E Compton Blvd	
Claremont, CA 91711	Commerce, CA 90022	Compton, CA 90221	Compton, CA 90221	
(909) 621-5400	(323) 728-2708	(310) 631-3660	(310) 631-3660	
Email:MAKEROLLOS@GM	Email:COMMERCECENTER	NPI: 1811969884	Email:COMPTONEYECARE	
AIL.COM	OPTOMETRY@GMAIL.CO	License No: OPT5433	@GMAIL.COM	
NPI: 1982947628	M	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1962536649	
License No: 14579	NPI: 1720563752	Training Completed: No	License No: 11835	
Cultural Competence	License No: 34114	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Training Completed: No	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	
PM	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	PM	
Office Staff Language(s):	PM	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	
ARABIC;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-12:00 PM	SPANISH;	
CASTILIAN	CHINESE;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	MANDAR;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N	
Torres, Anna, Od ⁷	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	Vu, Francis, Od ⁷	
1420 N Claremont Blvd	Hong, Donna, Od ⁷	Safe at home indicator: N	318 E Compton Blvd	
Claremont, CA 91711	5520 Whittier Blvd	Nguyen, Son, Od ¹	Compton, CA 90221	
(909) 621-0057	Commerce, CA 90022	318 E Compton Blvd	(310) 631-3660	
Email:FRONTDESK@VISIO	(323) 728-2708	Compton, CA 90221	Email:COMPTONEYECARE	
NCENTEROFCLAREMONT.	Email:COMMERCECENTER	(310) 631-3660	@GMAIL.COM	
COM	OPTOMETRY@GMAIL.CO	NPI: 1962536649	NPI: 1760863997	
NPI: 1346295474	M	License No: 11535	License No: 15232	
License No: 8878	NPI: 1871785360	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	
Cultural Competence	License No: 13249	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM	
PM ()	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	
Office Staff Language(s):	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	Safe at home indicator: N	

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

AM-12:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Culver City Culver City Culver City Culver City Doan, Tu. Od¹ Hwang, Lisa, Md¹ Krivoy, Daniel, Md¹ Levin. Michael. Od¹ 3831 Hughes Ave 3831 Hughes Ave 9808 Venice Blvd 10724 Washington Blvd Culver City, CA 90232 Culver City, CA 90232 Culver City, CA 90232 Culver City, CA 90232 (310) 840-7089 (310) 838-3834 (310) 838-0202 (310) 559-0500 NPI: 1932376159 NPI: 1861557712 NPI: 1679531974 NPI: 1033268081 License No: OPT13009 License No: A104598 License No: A84941 License No: TPG5424 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: S W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM: TH W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 VIETNAMESE AM-5:30 PM AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N SPANISH; CASTILIAN SPANISH: CASTILIAN Felipe, Lauren, Od¹ Monderer, Bernard, Md¹ Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N 3831 Hughes Ave 9808 Venice Blvd Culver City, CA 90232 Ishibashi, Eric, Od1 Levin, Michael, Od1 Culver City, CA 90232 (310) 838-3834 3831 Hughes Ave 10724 Washington Blvd (310) 514-2640 NPI: 1306235171 Culver City, CA 90232 Culver City, CA 90232 NPI: 1548289671 License No: 15156 (310) 838-3834 (310) 559-0500 License No: G34153 NPI: 1205953643 NPI: 1033268081 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: OPT9505 License No: TPG5424 Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30 Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM: 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30 Safe at home indicator: N AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 Levin, Michael, Od⁷ SPANISH: CASTILIAN SPANISH: CASTILIAN AM-5:30 PM 10724 Washington Blvd Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N Culver City, CA 90232 SPANISH: CASTILIAN (310) 559-0500 Safe at home indicator: N Email:SIMONEMARCUS@A OL.COM NPI: 1033268081 License No: 5424 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s):

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

GREEK; SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN

Culver City

Osako, Eugene, Od⁷ 10724 Washington Blvd Culver City, CA 90232 (310) 559-0500 Email:SIMONEMARCUS@A OL.COM

NPI: 1376683409 License No: 11723TPL Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): GREEK;SPANISH;

CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Steinberg, Charles, Od¹
10724 Washington Blvd
Culver City, CA 90232
(310) 559-0500
NPI: 1285710939
License No: OPT8032
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Culver City

Steinberg, Craig, Od⁷ 10724 Washington Blvd Culver City, CA 90232 (310) 559-0500 Email:SIMONEMARCUS@A OL.COM NPI: 1285710939 License No: 8032 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GREEK; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Diamond Bar

Amini, Payam, Md¹ 1111 S Grand Ave Diamond Bar, CA 91765 (909) 860-6768 Email:pamini@caleye.biz NPI: 1205036456 License No: A107595 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; ARMENIAN; FARO ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP ANISH: CASTILIAN: TAGALOG: VIET

Safe at home indicator: N

NAMESE

Diamond Bar

Amini, Payam, Md¹ 1111 Grand Ave Diamond Bar, CA 91765 (909) 860-6768 Email:pamini@caleye.biz NPI: 1205036456 License No: A107595 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; ARMENIAN; FARO ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP ANISH:

CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Bladh, Taylor, Od⁷
718 N Diamond Bar Blvd
Diamond Bar, CA 91765
(909) 861-3737
Email:BLADH@TOTALVISI

ONLLC.COM NPI: 1467527028 License No: 8921 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N **Diamond Bar**

Connor, Jeffrey, Od⁷
718 N Diamond Bar Blvd
Diamond Bar, CA 91765
(909) 861-3737
Email:BLADH@TOTALVISI
ONLLC.COM
NPI: 1063968980
License No: 33683
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N Duong, Molly, Od¹ 1111 S Grand Ave Diamond Bar, CA 91765 (909) 860-6768 NPI: 1023508363 License No: OPT34200 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Diamond Bar

Grove, Jennifer, Od⁷ 1155 S Diamond Bar Blvd Diamond Bar, CA 91765 (909) 861-0163 Email:JBGROVEOD@YAH OO.COM

NPI: 1659414316 License No: 9900T **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Liu. Erica. Md¹ 1111 Grand Ave Diamond Bar, CA 91765 (909) 860-6768 NPI: 1528402633 License No: A149632 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Diamond Bar

Santarlas, Michael, Od⁷ 718 N Diamond Bar Blvd Diamond Bar, CA 91765 (909) 861-3737 Email:BLADH@TOTALVISI ONLLC.COM NPI: 1548379613 License No: 13241 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Downey

Banuelos, Lydia, Md¹ 8028 3rd St Downey, CA 90241 (562) 622-8700 NPI: 1518939354 License No: A65937 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Bedrood, Sahar, Md¹ 11525 Brookshire Ave Downey, CA 90241 (562) 862-6200 NPI: 1871851923 License No: A124192 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Brown, Brian, Md¹ 10933 Lakewood Blvd Downey, CA 90241 (562) 904-1989 NPI: 1992748479 License No: G52712 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 07:30 AM-4:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 07:30 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Molina Vision

Downey

Casey, Richard, Md1 8028 3rd St Downey, CA 90241 (562) 622-8700 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS License No: A117589 ION.COM NPI: 1609890797 License No: G69608 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Casey, Richard, Md¹⁷ 8028 3rd St Downey, CA 90241 (562) 622-8700 Email:DRIOS@AZULVISIO N.COM NPI: 1609890797 License No: G69608 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Castillo-Salazar, Ivan, Md¹

11525 Brookshire Ave Downey, CA 90241 (562) 862-6200 NPI: 1316155443 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Chea, Lisa, Od¹ 11525 Brookshire Ave Downey, CA 90241 (562) 862-6200 Email:lchea926@gmail.com NPI: 1902341472 License No: OPT33615 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): JAPANESE; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Downey	Downey	Downey	Downey
Chen, Alexander, Md¹ 11525 Brookshire Ave Downey, CA 90241 (562) 862-6200 NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chen, Alexander, Md² 11525 Brookshire Ave Downey, CA 90241 (562) 862-6200 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Culotta, Anthony, Md¹ 11525 Brookshire Ave Downey, CA 90241 (562) 862-6200 Email:aculotta@retina2020.c om NPI: 1497790018 License No: A97142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;ITALIAN;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ 11525 Brookshire Ave Ste 201a Downey, CA 90241 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1770921942 License No: OPT14634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Downey Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ 11525 Brookshire Ave Downey, CA 90241 (562) 862-6200 NPI: 1770921942 License No: OPT14634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Davis, Michael, Md¹ 7 11525 Brookshire Ave Downey, CA 90241 (562) 862-6200 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Davis, Michael, Md¹ 11525 Brookshire Ave Downey, CA 90241 (562) 862-6200 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Downey Davis, Michael, Md¹ 11525 Brookshire Ave Downey, CA 90241 (626) 568-8838 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Davis, Michael, Md¹ 11525 Brookshire Ave Ste 201a Downey, CA 90241 (800) 898-2020 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Downey	Downey	Downey	Downey
Diep, Karen, Od ¹	Edelstein, Arthur, Md ¹	Gunn, John, Md ¹	Huynh, Anthony, Od ¹
8028 3rd St	11411 Brookshire Ave	11525 Brookshire Ave	8028 3rd St
Downey, CA 90241	Downey, CA 90241	Downey, CA 90241	Downey, CA 90241
(562) 622-8700	(562) 923-6256	(562) 862-6200	(562) 622-8700
NPI: 1851942569	NPI: 1043256175	NPI: 1922048974	NPI: 1073611885
License No: 34380	License No: G18506	License No: G83492	License No: OPT11426
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Ho, Linh, Od ¹	Office Staff Language(s):
VIETNAMESE	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	11525 Brookshire Ave	VIETNAMESE
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Downey, CA 90241	Safe at home indicator: N
Edelstein, Arthur, Md ^{1 7}	Grattan, Anne, Od ¹	(562) 862-6200	Jalalat, Parisa, Od ¹
11411 Brookshire Ave	8311 E Florence Ave	NPI: 1770171134	8311 Florence Ave
Downey, CA 90241	Downey, CA 90240	License No: OPT34747	Downey, CA 90240
(562) 923-6256	(562) 938-9945	Cultural Competence	(562) 622-8700
Email:PROVIDERS@MARC	NPI: 1972945913	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1184140915
HVISIONCARE.COM	License No: 15086	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	License No: OPT33762
NPI: 1043256175	Cultural Competence	PM	Cultural Competence
License No: G18506	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	VIETNAMESE	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Safe at home indicator: N	PM
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hsu, Joseph, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	8333 Iowa St	Jalalat, Parisa, Od ¹
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	Downey, CA 90241	8311 Florence Ave
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	(562) 861-7291	Downey, CA 90240
Safe at home indicator: N	VIETNAMESE	NPI: 1760584270	(562) 923-4911
	Safe at home indicator: N	License No: A65768	NPI: 1184140915
		Cultural Competence	License No: OPT33762
		Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
		Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Training Completed: No
		PM	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
		Safe at home indicator: N	PM
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Downey	Downey	Downey	Downey
Lillo, Oscar, Od ¹ 11525 Brookshire Ave	Logan, Dwayne, Md ¹ 8311 Florence Ave	Montana-Collins, Claudia, Od ¹	Nasr, Roshanak, Od ⁷ 9418 Firestone Blvd
Downey, CA 90241	Downey, CA 90240	8028 3rd St	Downey, CA 90241
(562) 862-6200	(800) 675-5485	Downey, CA 90241	(562) 869-3937
NPI: 1669435509	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	(562) 622-8700	Email:NASRROSHANAK@Y
License No: 13656	ION.COM	Email:cmontanacollins@yah	AHOO.COM
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1164520714	oo.com	NPI: 1548413669
Training Completed: No	License No: G68583	NPI: 1669558557	License No: 11928
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Cultural Competence	License No: OPT12170	Cultural Competence
PM	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Safe at home indicator: N	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
Lillo, Oscar, Od ⁷	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	PM
11525 Brookshire Ave	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Safe at home indicator: N
Downey, CA 90241	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Nguyen, Meggie, Od ¹
(562) 862-6200	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	11525 Brookshire Ave
Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	Downey, CA 90241
CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	(562) 862-6200
NPI: 1669435509		SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	NPI: 1649552548
License No: 13656	Logan, Dwayne, Md ¹		License No: OPT15342TLG
Cultural Competence	8028 3rd St	Moore, Lori, Md ¹	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Downey, CA 90241	11525 Brookshire Avenue	Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	(562) 622-8700	Downey, CA 90241	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	(800) 898-2020	PM
Safe at home indicator: N	ION.COM	NPI: 1972510196	Office Staff Language(s):
Logan, Dwayne, Md ¹	NPI: 1164520714 License No: G68583	License No: G57630 Cultural Competence	SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE
8311 Florence Ave	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Safe at home indicator: N
Downey, CA 90240	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	
(562) 622-8700	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Nguyen, Trung, Od ¹
Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	10800 Paramount Blvd
ION.COM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Downey, CA 90241
NPI: 1164520714	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM	(562) 247-0907
License No: G68583	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1548572340
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	License No: OPT13978TLG
Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Safe at home indicator: N		Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00			W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00			08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM			AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):			AM-5:00 PM
SPANISH; CASTILIAN			Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N			MANDAR; VIETNAMESE
or maronon n			•
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Downey	Downey	Downey
Nguyen, Meggie, Od ¹	Nguyen, Meggie, Od ¹	Phung, Steve, Od ⁷
11525 Brookshire Ave Ste	11525 Brookshire Avenue	8016 2nd St
201a	Downey, CA 90241	Downey, CA 90241
Downey, CA 90241	(800) 898-2020	(562) 923-9218
(800) 898-2020	NPI: 1649552548	Email:EYEPODOPTOMETR
NPI: 1649552548	License No: OPT15342TLG	Y@GMAIL.COM
License No: OPT15342TLG	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1144212713
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	License No: 11097
Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Cultural Competence
Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM;	PM	Training Completed: No
W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00	SPANISH;	PM
AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-4:30 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH;
Office Staff Language(s):	Okie, Theodore, Md ¹	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
SPANISH;	8409 Florence Ave	Safe at home indicator: N
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Downey, CA 90240	Renner, Morgan, Md ¹
Safe at home indicator: N	(562) 862-4444	2575 Atlantic Ave
Nguyen, Meggie, Od ¹	NPI: 1629184098	Downey, CA 90806
11525 Brookshire Avenue	License No: G8937	(562) 424-0931
Downey, CA 90241	Cultural Competence	Email:mrenner@retina2020.
(800) 898-2020	Training Completed: No	com
NPI: 1649552548	Hours: S 08:00 AM-1:00 PM	NPI: 1649565920
License No: OPT15342TLG	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: A142841
Cultural Competence	SPANISH; CASTILIAN (Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Safe at home indicator: N	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Pak, Joseph, Od ⁷	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	11525 Brookshire Ave	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Downey, CA 90241	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	(562) 862-6200	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH;	NPI: 1073192100	CHINESE
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	License No: 34773	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	Cultural Competence	
	Training Completed: No	
	Training Completed. NO	

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Safe at home indicator: N

Downey Rogoway, William, Od¹ 9418 Firestone Blvd Downey, CA 90241 (562) 869-3937 NPI: 1720086085 License No: OPT5324 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Rude, Loren, Od¹ 10800 Paramount Blvd Downey, CA 90241 (562) 247-0907 NPI: 1922123926 License No: OPT11568 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Molina Vision			
Downey	Downey	Downey	Downey
Salehi-Had, Hani, Md¹ 8028 3rd St Downey, CA 90241 (562) 622-8700 Email:v.favila@Atlantiseyeca re.com NPI: 1306909403 License No: A107960 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Shammas, Hanna, Md¹ 8409 Florence Ave Downey, CA 90240 (562) 862-4444 NPI: 1770698854 License No: A30800 Cultural Competence	Downey Shammas, Maya, Md ¹⁷ 8409 Florence Ave Downey, CA 90240 (562) 862-4444 Email:ADMIN@SHAMMASE YE.COM NPI: 1649438763 License No: A113118 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Shammas, Hanna, Md ¹⁷ 8409 Florence Ave Downey, CA 90240 (562) 862-4444 Email:ADMIN@SHAMMASE YE.COM NPI: 1770698854 License No: A30800 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Downey Suk, Kevin, Md ¹⁷ 11525 Brookshire Ave Downey, CA 90241 (562) 862-6200 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1326257569 License No: A114509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Suk, Kevin, Md ¹ 11525 Brookshire Ave Ste 201a Downey, CA 90241 (800) 898-2020 Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com NPI: 1326257569 License No: A114509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Suk, Kevin, Md¹ 11525 Brookshire Ave Downey, CA 90241 (562) 862-6200 Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com NPI: 1326257569 License No: A114509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Trinh, Anh, Od² 10305 1/2 Lakewood Blvd Downey, CA 90241 (562) 862-5005 Email:ANHTRINHOD@HOT MAIL.COM NPI: 1639143894 License No: 11764 Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No Hours: S 08:00 AM-1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;FRENCH;SPANIS	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00	Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):
H; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Shammas, Maya, Md ¹ 8409 Florence Ave	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;	SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N
Downey, CA 90240 (562) 862-4444 NPI: 1649438763		CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

License No: A113118
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: S 08:00 AM-1:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Downey Downey **Duarte Duarte** Watanabe, Dennis, Od¹ Fragoso-Corona, Alma, Watanabe, Dennis, Od1 Hernandez, Diane, Od¹ 8028 3rd St 8311 E Florence Ave 1235 Buena Vista St Downey, CA 90241 Downey, CA 90240 1235 Buena Vista St Duarte, CA 91010 (562) 622-8700 (562) 622-8700 Duarte, CA 91010 (626) 359-8145 (626) 359-8145 Email:drdiane@drhernandez Email:denniswatanabe@yah Email:denniswatanabe@yah oo.com NPI: 1417000522 optometry.com oo.com NPI: 1851404040 NPI: 1851404040 License No: OPT11551 NPI: 1326108747 License No: OPT7702 License No: OPT7702 **Cultural Competence** License No: OPT8738 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM AM-12:00 PM AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00 Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): AM-12:00 PM SPANISH: CASTILIAN Office Staff Language(s): Watanabe, Dennis, Od¹ **Duarte** Safe at home indicator: N SPANISH: CASTILIAN 8311 E Florence Ave Fragoso-Corona, Alma, Safe at home indicator: N Hernandez, Diane, Od⁷ Downey, CA 90240 Od^7 (562) 938-9945 1235 Buena Vista St Hernandez, Edward, Od¹ 1235 Buena Vista St 1235 Buena Vista St Email:denniswatanabe@yah Duarte, CA 91010 Duarte, CA 91010 oo.com (626) 359-8145 Duarte, CA 91010 (626) 359-8145 NPI: 1851404040 Email:DUARTE@DRHERNA (626) 359-8145 Email:DUARTE@DRHERNA License No: OPT7702 NDEZOPTOMETRY.COM NPI: 1306995691 NDEZOPTOMETRY.COM **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1326108747 License No: OPT8489 NPI: 1417000522 Training Completed: No License No: 8738 Cultural Competence License No: 11551 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Cultural Competence W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 PM09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 PM AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N SPANISH: CASTILIAN AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00 SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N AM-12:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s):

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Duarte	El Monte	El Monte	El Monte
Kurwa, Badrudin, Md¹ 931 Buena Vista St Duarte, CA 91010 (626) 355-6644 NPI: 1215960612 License No: A36590 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GUJARATI;HAIDA;HINDI;SP ANISH; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;URD U Safe at home indicator: N Shih, Kimberly, Od¹ 1600 Mountain Ave Duarte, CA 91010 (626) 359-1648 NPI: 1801864798 License No: OPT12857 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Andon, Victor, Od¹ 10942 Ramona Blvd El Monte, CA 91731 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1811585300 License No: OPT34759 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Andon, Victor, Od¹ 10942 Ramona Blvd El Monte, CA 91731 (626) 443-1282 NPI: 1811585300 License No: OPT34759 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Azarian, Narine, Od¹ 10942 Ramona Blvd El Monte, CA 91731 (626) 443-1282 NPI: 1578046546 License No: OPT34104 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN Safe at home indicator: N Azarian, Narine, Od¹ 10948 Ramona Blvd El Monte, CA 91731 (626) 442-3516 NPI: 1578046546 License No: OPT34104 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Bhakhrani, Sana, Od¹ 10942 Ramona Blvd El Monte, CA 91731 (626) 443-1282 NPI: 1275846966 License No: OPT14000 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Bhakhrani, Sana, Od¹ 10942 Ramona Blvd El Monte, CA 91731 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1275846966 License No: OPT14000 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Burgher, Allegra, Od¹ 10942 Ramona Blvd El Monte, CA 91731 (626) 443-1282 NPI: 1881237873 License No: OPT34416 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

El Monte	El Monte	El Monte	El Monte
Han, Paulina, Od ¹	Han, Paulina, Od ¹	Kwong, Tiffany, Od ⁷	Lapsi, Shelly, Md ¹
11028 Lower Azusa Rd	1102-B Lower Azusa Rd	11028 Lower Azusa Rd	11436 Garvey Ave
El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91732
(626) 246-3200	(626) 246-3200	(626) 246-3200	(626) 332-1888
NPI: 1558382002	NPI: 1558382002	Email:INFO@EYEDRHAN.C	Email:sbagai814@gmail.co
License No: OPT11057T	License No: OPT11057T	OM	m
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1003427469	NPI: 1376555862
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 34613	License No: A114121
Hours: T 10:30 AM-7:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
W 10:30 AM-7:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
10:30 AM-7:00 PM; F 10:30	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
AM-7:00 PM; S 10:30	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-7:00 PM; SU 10:30	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	CHINESE;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	AM-5:00 PM
CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	SH; CASTILIAN;TAI	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):
SH; CASTILIAN;TAI	LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES	Lam, Taylor, Od ⁷	HINDI;SPANISH;
LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES	E	10012 Garvey Ave Ste 12	CASTILIAN
E	Safe at home indicator: N	El Monte, CA 91733	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	Hong, Donna, Od ⁷	(626) 401-0324	Lapsi, Shelly, Md ¹
Han, Paulina, Od ⁷	10906 Valley Mall	Email:GARVEYOPTOMETR	11436 E Garvey St
11028 Lower Azusa Rd	El Monte, CA 91731	Y@GMAIL.COM	El Monte, CA 91732
El Monte, CA 91731	(626) 579-2020	NPI: 1376617787	(626) 332-1888
(626) 246-3200	Email:VALLEYMALLOD@G	License No: 11907	Email:sbagai814@gmail.co
Email:INFO@EYEDRHAN.C		Cultural Competence	m
OM	NPI: 1871785360	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1376555862
NPI: 1558382002	License No: 13249	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	License No: A114121
License No: 11057	Cultural Competence	PM	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	CHINESE;SPANISH;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	PM	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH;		AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
CHINESE; SPANISH;	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE		AM-5:00 PM
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Safe at home indicator: N		Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N			HINDI;SPANISH;
			CASTILIAN
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

El Monte	El Monte	El Monte	El Monte
Mayberry, Melissa, Md ¹	Mayberry, Melissa, Md ¹	Mishima, Todd, Od ¹	Mishima, Todd, Od ⁷
10942 Ramona Blvd	10942 Ramona Blvd	10942 Ramona Blvd	10942 Ramona Blvd
El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91731
(626) 443-1282	(323) 728-5500	(626) 443-1282	(626) 443-1282
NPI: 1477572394	NPI: 1477572394	NPI: 1841215365	Email:PROVIDERS@COVE
License No: A71074	License No: A71074	License No: 9700	NANTPP.COM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1841215365
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 9700
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	PM
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Moayedpardazi, Hamideh,
Mayberry, Melissa, Md ^{1 7}	Mayberry, Melissa, Md ¹	Mishima, Todd, Od ¹	Md ¹
10942 Ramona Blvd	10942 Ramona Blvd	10942 Ramona Blvd	10942 Ramona Blvd
El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91731
(626) 443-1282	(323) 728-5500	(323) 728-5500	(626) 443-1282
Email:PROVIDERS@COVE	NPI: 1477572394	NPI: 1841215365	NPI: 1386933240
NANTPP.COM	License No: A71074	License No: 9700	License No: A137200
NPI: 1477572394	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: A71074	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	
	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

El Monte El Monte El Monte El Monte Moayedpardazi, Hamideh, Nguyen, Thien Thu, Od⁷ Nguyen, Thien, Od¹ Perez. Evelvn. Od⁷ Md^1 10942 Ramona Blvd 10942 Ramona Blvd 10942 Ramona Blvd 10942 Ramona Blvd El Monte, CA 91731 El Monte, CA 91731 El Monte, CA 91731 El Monte, CA 91731 (626) 443-1282 (626) 443-1282 (626) 443-1282 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1568471373 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE NPI: 1386933240 NANTPP.COM License No: 13098 NANTPP.COM License No: A137200 NPI: 1568471373 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1124101084 Training Completed: No Cultural Competence License No: 13098 License No: 10155 Training Completed: No Cultural Competence Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 PMAM-5:00 PM: S 09:00 Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM SPANISH; CASTILIAN SPANISH: CASTILIAN Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N SPANISH; Safe at home indicator: N CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Moayedpardazi, Hamideh, Nguyen, Meggie, Od¹ Salib, George, Md¹ Safe at home indicator: N Md^{17} 10942 Ramona Blvd 10942 Ramona Blvd 10942 Ramona Blvd El Monte, CA 91731 Perez, Evelyn, Od¹ El Monte, CA 91731 El Monte, CA 91731 (626) 443-1282 10942 Ramona Blvd (626) 443-1282 (626) 443-1282 NPI: 1649552548 El Monte, CA 91731 NPI: 1962427468 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE License No: OPT15342TLG License No: A 71222 (626) 443-1282 NANTPP.COM Cultural Competence Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1386933240 Training Completed: No NPI: 1124101084 Training Completed: No License No: A137200 Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; License No: OPT10155 Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; **Cultural Competence** W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH Cultural Competence W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Training Completed: No 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 Training Completed: No 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 PM AM-5:00 PM W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN SPANISH; AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 ARABIC; FRENCH; SPANIS Safe at home indicator: N CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE AM-5:00 PM H: CASTILIAN:TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

El Monte	El Monte	El Monte	El Monte
Sanchez, Adriana, Od ¹	Savetsky, Michael, Md ¹	Sheffer, Albert, Md ¹	Sheffer, Albert, Md ¹
10942 Ramona Blvd	10942 Ramona Blvd	10942 Ramona Blvd	10942 Ramona Blvd
El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91731
(626) 443-1282	(323) 728-5500	(323) 728-5500	(626) 443-1282
NPI: 1902231194	NPI: 1255598819	NPI: 1992738603	NPI: 1992738603
License No: OPT14769	License No: A121085	License No: A34261	License No: A34261
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	ARABIC;FRENCH;HEBRE	ARABIC;FRENCH;HEBRE
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	W;SPANISH; CASTILIAN	W;SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Sanchez, Adriana, Od ⁷	Savetsky, Michael, Md¹	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
10942 Ramona Blvd	10942 Ramona Blvd	Sheffer, Albert, Md ¹	Tran, Hoa, Od¹
El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91731	10942 Ramona Blvd	11436 Garvey Ave
(626) 443-1282	(626) 443-1282	El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91732
Email:PROVIDERS@COVE	NPI: 1255598819	(323) 728-5500	(626) 332-1888
NANTPP.COM	License No: A121085	NPI: 1992738603	NPI: 1588233134
NPI: 1902231194	Cultural Competence	License No: A34261	License No: OPT34822
License No: 14769	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;FRENCH;HEBRE	Safe at home indicator: N
		W;SPANISH; CASTILIAN	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

El Monte	El Monte	El Monte	El Monte
Tran, Hoa, Od ¹	Uchio, Alejandra, Md ¹	Ung, Susan, Od ¹	Wang, Amy, Od ⁷
11436 E Garvey St	10942 Ramona Blvd	10942 Ramona Blvd	9710 Lower Azusa Rd
El Monte, CA 91732	El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91731	El Monte, CA 91731
(626) 332-1888	(323) 728-5500	(626) 443-1282	(626) 329-0818
NPI: 1588233134	Email:alejandrallergo@hotm	NPI: 1679582225	Email:INSIGHTOPTO@AO
License No: OPT34822	ail.com	License No: OPT 12206 TPA	L.COM
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1144217191	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1245304070
Training Completed: No	License No: A78760	Training Completed: No	License No: 12672
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	PM
AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	CHINESE
Uchio, Alejandra, Md ¹	AM-5:00 PM	CHINESE;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N
10942 Ramona Blvd	Office Staff Language(s):	CASTILIAN	Wong, Cecilia, Od ¹
El Monte, CA 91731	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	11230 Garvey Ave
(626) 443-1282	Safe at home indicator: N	Ung, Susan, Od ⁷	El Monte, CA 91733
Email:alejandrallergo@hotm	Uchio, Alejandra, Md ¹	10942 Ramona Blvd	(626) 443-8226
ail.com	10942 Ramona Blvd	El Monte, CA 91731	NPI: 1114017043
NPI: 1144217191	El Monte, CA 91731	(626) 443-1282	License No: OPT10792
License No: A78760	(323) 728-5500	Email:PROVIDERS@COVE	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Email:alejandrallergo@hotm	NANTPP.COM	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	ail.com	NPI: 1679582225	Hours: T 10:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	NPI: 1144217191	License No: 12206	W 10:00 AM-7:00 PM; TH
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	License No: A78760	Cultural Competence	10:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 10:00
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	AM-5:00 PM; S 10:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-7:00 PM; SU 10:00
AM-5:00 PM	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	PM	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Safe at home indicator: N	SH; CASTILIAN;TAI
	AM-5:00 PM		LANGUAGES
	Office Staff Language(s):		Safe at home indicator: N
	SPANISH; CASTILIAN		
	Safe at home indicator: N		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

El Monte El Monte Encino Encino Wong, Cecilia, Od¹ Balakrishnan, Sharmini, Zamarripa, Selene, Od⁷ Aizuss, David, Md¹ 11230 Garvey Ave 10942 Ramona Blvd Md^1 16311 Ventura Blvd El Monte, CA 91733 El Monte, CA 91731 Encino, CA 91436 5363 Balboa Blvd Ste 545 (626) 443-8226 (626) 443-1282 (818) 990-3623 Encino, CA 91316 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE (818) 884-9400 NPI: 1114017043 NPI: 1346221728 License No: OPT10792 NANTPP.COM License No: G44840 NPI: 1639306343 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1285250415 **Cultural Competence** License No: 47077 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No License No: 34528 Cultural Competence Hours: T 10:00 AM-5:00 PM; **Cultural Competence** Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Training Completed: No W 10:00 AM-7:00 PM: TH Training Completed: No PM Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 10:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 10:00 Office Staff Language(s): W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH PM ARABIC; ARMENIAN; KORE 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 10:00 Safe at home indicator: N AM-7:00 PM; SU 10:00 AN; SPANISH; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 CASTILIAN; TURKISH; VIET AM-5:00 PM AM-3:00 PM Encino Office Staff Language(s): NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Aizuss, David, Md¹ CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI Safe at home indicator: N Baskin, Mark, Md1 16311 Ventura Blvd SH; CASTILIAN; TAI Arutyunyan, Vahe, Od⁷ 16550 Ventura Blvd Encino, CA 91436 **LANGUAGES** 17310 Ventura Blvd Encino, CA 91436 (818) 990-1043 Safe at home indicator: N Encino, CA 91316 (818) 905-5115 NPI: 1346221728 Wong, Cecilia, Od⁷ (818) 728-6800 NPI: 1447200498 License No: G44840 11230 Garvey Ave Email:OPTOMETRY.ENCIN License No: G30252 Cultural Competence El Monte, CA 91733 O@YAHOO.COM **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No (626) 443-8226 NPI: 1548779952 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 10:00 AM-6:00 PM: Email:EM.OPTOMETRY@G License No: 33771 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH MAIL.COM **Cultural Competence** W 10:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 NPI: 1114017043 Training Completed: No 10:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 10:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 License No: 10792 AM-6:00 PM; S 10:00 AM-5:00 PM **Cultural Competence** PM AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;KORE Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 SPANISH; CASTILIAN ARABIC; ARMENIAN; SPANI AN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN; TURKISH; VIET

Safe at home indicator: N

NAMESE

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

CHINESE; DUTCH;

CASTILIAN

FLEMISH; SPANISH;

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

SH:

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Encino	Encino	Encino	Encino
Baskin, Mark, Md ¹	Becker, Bruce, Md ¹	Bedrood, Sahar, Md ¹	Chang, Tom, Md ¹
16550 Ventura Blvd	5363 Balboa Blvd	5400 Balboa Blvd	5400 Balboa Blvd
Encino, CA 91436	Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91316
(818) 783-0333	(818) 343-2828	(818) 990-0070	(818) 990-0070
NPI: 1447200498	NPI: 1376584433	NPI: 1871851923	NPI: 1609848969
License No: G30252	License No: C40316	License No: A124192	License No: A69909
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 10:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM;	Hours: T 8:00 PM-7:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 10:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH	W 8:00 PM-7:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
10:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 10:00	08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30	8:00 PM-7:00 PM; F 8:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 10:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30	PM-7:00 PM; S 8:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-6:00 PM	AM-5:30 PM	PM-7:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
ARABIC;ARMENIAN;SPANI	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE
SH;	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Bedrood, Sahar, Md ¹	Berry, Jesse, Md¹	OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS
Safe at home indicator: N	5400 Balboa Blvd	5400 Balboa Blvd	H;
Becker, Bruce, Md ¹	Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91316	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET
5363 Balboa Blvd	(800) 898-2020	(818) 783-9700	NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N
Encino, CA 91316	NPI: 1871851923	NPI: 1649447491	_
(818) 783-3510	License No: A124192	License No: A109638	Chang, Tom, Md ¹
NPI: 1376584433	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	5400 Balboa Blvd
License No: C40316	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Encino, CA 91316
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	(818) 990-0070 NPI: 1609848969
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM 5:00 PM; TH	License No: A69909
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Cultural Competence
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Training Completed: No
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	Hours: T 8:00 PM-7:00 PM;
AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Sale at nome indicator. N	W 8:00 PM-7:00 PM; TH
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N		8:00 PM-7:00 PM; F 8:00
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Sale at nome indicator. IV		PM-7:00 PM; S 8:00
Safe at home indicator: N			PM-7:00 PM
Caro at nome maleator. IV			Office Staff Language(s):
			ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE
			SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K
			OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS
			H;
			CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET
			NAMESE
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Encino	Encino	Encino	Encino
Chang, Melinda, Md ¹	Colvard, Michael, Md ¹	Dang, Jennifer, Od ¹	Davis, Michael, Md ¹
5400 Balboa Blvd	5363 Balboa Bl Ste 545	5400 Balboa Blvd	5400 Balboa Blvd
Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91316
(818) 783-9700	(818) 906-2929	(818) 990-0070	(818) 990-0070
Email:mchang@chla.usc.ed	NPI: 1457459810	NPI: 1770921942	Email:mdavis@retina2020.c
u	License No: G39377	License No: OPT14634	om
NPI: 1942597133	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1437320785
License No: A124253	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: A111866
Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 8:00 PM-7:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	PM	W 8:00 PM-7:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Safe at home indicator: N	8:00 PM-7:00 PM; F 8:00	Hours: T 8:00 PM-7:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Culotta, Anthony, Md ¹	PM-7:00 PM; S 8:00	W 8:00 PM-7:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	5400 Balboa Blvd	PM-7:00 PM	8:00 PM-7:00 PM; F 8:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Encino, CA 91316	Safe at home indicator: N	PM-7:00 PM; S 8:00
AM-5:00 PM	(818) 990-0070	Dang, Jennifer, Od ¹	PM-7:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Email:aculotta@retina2020.c	5400 Balboa Blvd	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	om	Encino, CA 91316	CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI
Safe at home indicator: N	NPI: 1497790018	(800) 898-2020	SH;
Chea, Lisa, Od¹	License No: A97142	NPI: 1770921942	CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE
5400 Balboa Blvd Sre 222	Cultural Competence	License No: OPT14634	Safe at home indicator: N
Encino, CA 91316	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Demirjian, Mary, Od ⁷
(800) 898-2020	Hours: T 8:00 PM-7:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	17283 Ventura Blvd
Email:lchea926@gmail.com	W 8:00 PM-7:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Encino, CA 91316
NPI: 1902341472	8:00 PM-7:00 PM; F 8:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	(818) 990-0300
License No: OPT33615	PM-7:00 PM; S 8:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Email:WEOENCINO@GMAI
Cultural Competence	PM-7:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	L.COMM
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	NPI: 1043449655
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	CHINESE;ITALIAN;SPANIS	Safe at home indicator: N	License No: 13710
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	H; CASTILIAN;TAI	Davidi, Faramarz, Md ¹	Cultural Competence
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES	16260 Ventura Blvd Ste 830	Training Completed: No
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	E	Encino, CA 91436	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	(818) 990-8008	PM
Office Staff Language(s):		NPI: 1902010937	Office Staff Language(s):
JAPANESE;SPANISH;		License No: 51024	ARMENIAN;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN		Cultural Competence	CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N		Training Completed: No	Safe at home indicator: N
		Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Encino	Encino	Encino	Encino
Durant, Bill, Od ⁷	Elkins, Brad, Md ¹	Enenstein, Harry, Od ⁷	Engstrom, Robert, Md ¹
17310 Ventura Blvd	16311 Ventura Blvd	17310 Ventura Blvd	16500 Ventura Blvd
Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91436	Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91436
(818) 728-6800	(818) 990-3623	(818) 728-6800	(818) 789-9333
Email:OPTOMETRY.ENCIN	NPI: 1467433037	Email:OPTOMETRY.ENCIN	NPI: 1689663395
O@YAHOO.COM	License No: G75169	O@YAHOO.COM	License No: G69965
NPI: 1699830554	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1063498616	Cultural Competence
License No: 8710	Training Completed: No	License No: 4796	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	PM	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
PM	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;KORE	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	AN;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM
ARMENIAN;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	ARMENIAN;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):
CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	Elkins, Brad, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Durant, Bill, Od ¹	16311 Ventura Blvd	Enenstein, Harry, Od ¹	Friedman, Roger, Md ¹
17310 Ventura Blvd	Encino, CA 91436	17310 Ventura Blvd	5400 Balboa Blvd
Encino, CA 91316	(818) 990-1043	Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91316
(818) 728-6800	NPI: 1467433037	(818) 728-6800	(818) 783-9700
NPI: 1699830554	License No: G75169	Email:henenstein@gmail.co	NPI: 1669430740
License No: OPT8710	Cultural Competence	m	License No: C31865
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1063498616	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: OPT4796	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;KORE	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):
	AN;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
	Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN;SPANISH;	
		CASTILIAN;TAGALOG	
		Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Encino	Encino	Encino
Friedman, Roger, Md ¹ 5400 Balboa Blvd Encino, CA 91316 (818) 784-6269 NPI: 1669430740 License No: C31865 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Gabrielyan, Zarine, Od ⁷ 5400 Balboa Blvd Encino, CA 91316 (818) 990-0165 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1083182398 License No: 34133 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Ganelis, Irina, Md ¹ 16661 Ventura Blvd Ste 523 Encino, CA 91436 (818) 394-0003 NPI: 1649414400 License No: A99531	Gharib, Negar, Od ⁷ 16542 Ventura Blvd Encino, CA 91436 (818) 501-4533 Email:GHARIBNEGAR@YA HOO.COM NPI: 1851456727 License No: 10934 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Goldstone, Adam, Od ⁷ 5400 Balboa Blvd Encino, CA 91316 (818) 990-0165 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1316972995 License No: 11051 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Guerami, Amir, Md¹ 16500 Ventura Blvd Encino, CA 91436 (818) 789-9333 NPI: 1457475303 License No: A124952 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:0 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FAROESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Haji Abdollahi, Sara, Md¹ 5400 Balboa Blvd Encino, CA 91316 (818) 990-0070 NPI: 1720250475 License No: A133198 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:0 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Encino Md¹ Haji Abdollahi, Sara, Md¹ 5400 Balboa Blvd llvd 36 Encino, CA 91316 (818) 990-0070 3 NPI: 1720250475 4952 License No: A133198 **Cultural Competence** ence Training Completed: No ted: No AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 8:00 PM-7:00 PM; W 8:00 PM-7:00 PM: TH 0 PM: TH PM; F 08:00 8:00 PM-7:00 PM; F 8:00 00:80 PM-7:00 PM; S 8:00 PM-7:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N juage(s): NISH; Handler, Sheryl, Md¹ 5400 Balboa Blvd dicator: N Encino, CA 91316 Sara, Md¹ (818) 783-9700 NPI: 1245217587 ď 6 License No: G60161 **Cultural Competence** 5 Training Completed: No 3198 Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH ence ted: No 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM 0 PM; TH M: F 08:00 Safe at home indicator: N 00:80

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Encino	Encino	Encino	Encino
Hedaya, Joshua, Md ¹	Kandavel, Ganesha, Md ¹	Kazarian, Ani, Od ¹	Kramar, Mark, Md ¹
5400 Balboa Blvd	5363 Balboa Blvd Ste 545	17310 Ventura Blvd	16311 Ventura Blvd
Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91436
(818) 990-0070	(818) 884-9400	(818) 728-6800	(818) 990-1043
Email:jhedaya@retina2020.c	` '	NPI: 1790231009	NPI: 1174568414
om	License No: A81089	License No: OPT33452	License No: A90863
NPI: 1881618023	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: A95681	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 8:00 PM-7:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
W 8:00 PM-7:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
8:00 PM-7:00 PM; F 8:00	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
PM-7:00 PM; S 8:00	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
PM-7:00 PM	Kazarian, Ani, Od ⁷	ARMENIAN	Lee, Sandy, Md ¹
Office Staff Language(s):	17310 Ventura Blvd	Safe at home indicator: N	16500 Ventura Blvd
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	Encino, CA 91316	Kopelow, Stanley, Md ¹	Encino, CA 91436
ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH;	(818) 728-6800	16311 Ventura Blvd	(818) 789-9333
CASTILIAN;TAI	Email:OPTOMETRY.ENCIN	Encino, CA 91436	NPI: 1831188341
LANGUAGES;TAGALOG;VI	O@YAHOO.COM	(818) 990-1043	License No: A67422
ETNAMESE	NPI: 1790231009	NPI: 1215918602	Cultural Competence
Safe at home indicator: N	License No: 33452	License No: G14728	Training Completed: No
Kamjoo, Sami, Md ¹	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
5400 Balboa Blvd	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Encino, CA 91316	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
(818) 990-0070	PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
NPI: 1528257060	Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
License No: A102003	ARMENIAN;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N
Cultural Competence	CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM	
Training Completed: No	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	
Hours: T 8:00 PM-7:00 PM;		SPANISH; CASTILIAN	
W 8:00 PM-7:00 PM; TH		Safe at home indicator: N	
8:00 PM-7:00 PM; F 8:00			
PM-7:00 PM; S 8:00			
PM-7:00 PM			
Office Staff Language(s):			
SPANISH; CASTILIAN			

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Encino	Encino	Encino	Encino
Lee, Edward, Md ¹	Mandrick, William, Md ¹	Nallasamy, Sudha, Md ¹	Paikal, David, Md ¹
5363 Balboa Blvd Ste 545	17310 Ventura Blvd	5400 Balboa Blvd	16661 Ventura Blvd
Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91436
(818) 884-9400	(818) 728-6800	(818) 783-9700	(818) 981-1663
NPI: 1487866588	NPI: 1932270097	NPI: 1558410506	Email:dpaikal@ucla.edu
License No: A106255	License No: G83686	License No: A121868	NPI: 1578659405
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: A76744
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-6:00 PM
JAPANESE;KOREAN;SPAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Nguyen, Angeline, Md ¹	Office Staff Language(s):
ISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	5400 Balboa Blvd	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	Moysidis, Stavros, Md ¹	Encino, CA 91316	Safe at home indicator: N
Lintz, Lisa, Md¹	16500 Ventura Blvd	(818) 783-9700	Pak, Joseph, Od ¹
5363 Balboa Blvd Ste 545	Encino, CA 91436	NPI: 1033505805	5400 Balboa Blvd
Encino, CA 91316	(818) 789-9333	License No: A162795	Encino, CA 91316
(818) 884-9400	NPI: 1780023929	Cultural Competence	(800) 898-2020
NPI: 1285732560	License No: A136463	Training Completed: No	Email:CREDENTIALING@A
License No: G 72467	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	NPI: 1073192100
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	License No: 34773
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM		W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N		08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Safe at home indicator: N			AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
			AM-5:00 PM
			Office Staff Language(s):
			KOREAN;SPANISH;
			CASTILIAN
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Encino	Encino	Encino	Encino
Pak, Joseph, Od ¹	Rabbani, Farhad, Md ¹	Rezvani, Nikoo, Od ⁷	Saulny, Stanley, Md ¹
5400 Balboa Blvd	16550 Ventura Blvd	16542 Ventura Blvd	16311 Ventura Blvd
Encino, CA 91316	Encino, CA 91436	Encino, CA 91436	Encino, CA 91436
(818) 990-0070	(818) 386-0909	(818) 501-4533	(818) 990-1043
Email:CREDENTIALING@A	NPI: 1770503161	Email:REZVANIN@YAHOO.	NPI: 1538140108
CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	License No: A44623	COM	License No: A68520
NPI: 1073192100	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1346332541	Cultural Competence
License No: 34773	Training Completed: No	License No: 10728	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 8:00 PM-7:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
W 8:00 PM-7:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
8:00 PM-7:00 PM; F 8:00	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM
PM-7:00 PM; S 8:00	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):
PM-7:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	Sarafzadeh, Shaden, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N
KOREAN;SPANISH;	Rezapour, John, Md¹	16311 Ventura Blvd	Saulny, Stanley, Md ¹
CASTILIAN	16661 Ventura Blvd Ste 211	Encino, CA 91436	16311 Ventura Blvd
Safe at home indicator: N	Encino, CA 91436	(818) 650-2000	Encino, CA 91436
Pak, Joseph, Od ⁷	(818) 205-1200	NPI: 1346415395	(818) 990-3623
5400 Balboa Blvd	NPI: 1194732578	License No: A120299	NPI: 1538140108
Encino, CA 91316	License No: A77006	Cultural Competence	License No: A68520
(818) 990-0165	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No
CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
NPI: 1073192100	PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	PM
License No: 34773	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	Rezvani, Nikoo, Od¹	AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Training Completed: No	16542 Ventura Blvd	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Encino, CA 91436	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	
PM	(818) 501-4533	Safe at home indicator: N	
Safe at home indicator: N	NPI: 1346332541		
	License No: OPT10728		
	Cultural Competence		
	Training Completed: No		
	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00		
	PM		
	Safe at home indicator: N		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Gardena
Miyamoto, Richard, Od ⁵
18525 S Western Ave
Gardena, CA 90248
(310) 538-3937
Email:JVUONG.OD@GMA
L.COM
NPI: 1700856986
License No: 7016
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N
Nakamura, Gina, Od⁵
18525 S Western Ave
Gardena, CA 90248
(310) 538-3937
Email:JVUONG.OD@GMA
L.COM
NPI: 1699749820
License No: 10386
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Gardena Nguyen, Peter, Od1 14506 Crenshaw Blvd Gardena, CA 90249 (310) 324-3139 NPI: 1376685958 License No: OPT9919 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; License No: 9599 W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Osako, Eugene, Od⁵ 18525 S Western Ave Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 538-3937 Email:JVUONG.OD@GMAI L.COM NPI: 1376683409 License No: 11723TPL Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Gardena Glendale Stahl, Robert, Od⁷ Abnous, Nayiri, Od¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd 1142 W Redondo Beach Blvd Gardena, CA 90247 (310) 323-5095 Email:GARDENAEYES2020 @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1639143936 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Glendale Abnous, Nayiri, Od⁷ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 583-9933 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1295367399 License No: 34893 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

PM

CASTILIAN

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

ARMENIAN; SPANISH;

Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 885-5480 NPI: 1295367399 License No: 34893 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **ARMENIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Abnous, Nayiri, Od¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 583-9933 NPI: 1295367399 License No: 34893 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **ARMENIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

	Willia	¥131011	
Glendale	Glendale	Glendale	Glendale
Abnous, Nayiri, Od ¹	Amini, Payam, Md ¹	Arjomand, Vida, Od ⁷	Baghoumian, Marineh, Od ⁷
1025 N Brand Blvd	1025 N Brand Blvd	330 N Brand Blvd	435 Arden Ave
Glendale, CA 91202	Glendale, CA 91202	Glendale, CA 91203	Glendale, CA 91203
(818) 552-2140	(818) 885-5480	(818) 240-0890	(818) 539-8016
NPI: 1295367399	Email:pamini@caleye.biz	Email:IDOCOO@HOTMAIL.	Email:CREDENTIALING@A
License No: 34893	NPI: 1205036456	COM	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM
Cultural Competence	License No: A107595	NPI: 1114011103	NPI: 1972929438
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	License No: 10226	License No: 14842
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	PM	PM
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	FRENCH;HINDI;INDONESIA	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; SPA
ARMENIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	N;LAO;PANJABI;	NISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO	PUNJABI;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N
Amini, Payam, Md ¹	ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;URD	Baghoumian, Marineh, Od ¹
1025 N Brand Blvd	ANISH;	U;VIETNAMESE	435 Arden Ave
Glendale, CA 91202	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	Safe at home indicator: N	Glendale, CA 91203
(818) 583-9933	NAMESE	Baghoumian, Marineh, Od ¹	(818) 247-6676
Email:pamini@caleye.biz	Safe at home indicator: N	435 Arden Ave	Email:mbaghoumian@gmail.
NPI: 1205036456	Amini, Payam, Md ¹	Glendale, CA 91203	com
License No: A107595	1025 N Brand Blvd	(800) 898-2020	NPI: 1972929438
Cultural Competence	Glendale, CA 91202	Email:mbaghoumian@gmail.	License No: OPT14842
Training Completed: No	(818) 552-2140	com	Cultural Competence
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Email:pamini@caleye.biz	NPI: 1972929438	Training Completed: No
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	NPI: 1205036456	License No: OPT14842	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	License No: A107595	Cultural Competence	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM 5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM
ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP	*	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA
ANISH;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	NISH; CASTILIAN
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	0 0 ()	ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA	
Sale at home indicator. IN	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP	NISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	
	ANISH:	Jaic at Home Hullator. IN	
	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET		
	CASTILIAN, TAGALOG, VIET		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

NAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Glendale	Glendale	Glendale	Glendale
Glendale Baghoumian, Marineh, Od¹ 435 Arden Ave Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 649-1847 Email:mbaghoumian@gmail. com NPI: 1972929438 License No: OPT14842 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA NISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Baktanian, Albert, Md¹ 1420 South Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 507-4171 NPI: 1336176072 License No: A41358 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Glendale Baktanian, Albert, Md¹ 1030 S Glendale Ave Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 500-0888 NPI: 1336176072 License No: A41358 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN Safe at home indicator: N Baktanian, Albert, Md¹ 1030 S Glendale Ave Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 543-7553 NPI: 1336176072 License No: A41358 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Glendale Baroni, Ani, Od ⁷ 801 S Chevy Chase Dr Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 265-2264 Email:TALINAA@CCHCCE NTERS.ORG NPI: 1487826871 License No: 13482 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;RUSSI AN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Baycher, Anna, Od ⁷ 801 S Chevy Chase Dr Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 265-2264 Email:TALINAA@CCHCCE NTERS.ORG NPI: 1508118993 License No: 14489 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FREN CH;RUSSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N	Glendale Bhatti, Rizwan, Md¹ 1030 S Glendale Ave Glendale, CA 91205 (626) 795-2020 Email:retinaguy@gmail.com NPI: 1588724108 License No: A90589 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-11:00 AM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;URDU;VIETNA MESE Safe at home indicator: N Bhatti, Rizwan, Md¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 265-2255 Email:retinaguy@gmail.com NPI: 1588724108 License No: A90589 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;URDU;VIETNA

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Glendale	Glendale	Glendale	Glendale
Black, Ronald, Od ⁷	Chang, Tom, Md ¹	Chang, Tom, Md ¹	Chang, Tom, Md ¹
330 N Brand Blvd	435 Arden Ave	435 Arden Ave	500 N Central Ave
Glendale, CA 91203	Glendale, CA 91203	Glendale, CA 91203	Glendale, CA 91203
(818) 240-0890	(818) 539-8016	(818) 244-3520	(818) 956-1010
Email:IDOCOO@HOTMAIL.	NPI: 1609848969	NPI: 1609848969	NPI: 1609848969
COM	License No: A69909	License No: A69909	License No: A69909
NPI: 1821032442	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: 9869	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM _
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K
FRENCH;HINDI;INDONESIA	0 0 ()	Office Staff Language(s):	OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS
N;LAO;PANJABI;	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	H;
PUNJABI;SIGN	SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K	SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET
LANGUAGES;SPANISH;	OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS	OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS	NAMESE
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;URD	H;	H;	Safe at home indicator: N
U;VIETNAMESE	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	Chang, Lilly, Od ⁷
Safe at home indicator: N	NAMESE	NAMESE	330 N Brand Blvd
Boyer, David, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Glendale, CA 91203
1510 S Central Ave	Chang, Tom, Md¹	Chang, Tom, Md ¹	(818) 240-0890
Glendale, CA 91204	435 Arden Ave	435 Arden Ave	Email:ZARAGOZAM@SNFE
(818) 797-4870	Glendale, CA 91203	Glendale, CA 91203	YECARE.COM
Email:jsanchez@laretina.co	(323) 221-8000	(800) 898-2020	NPI: 1619521259
m	NPI: 1609848969	NPI: 1609848969	License No: 34315
NPI: 1295736916	License No: A69909	License No: A69909	Cultural Competence
License No: G25107	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	PM
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Office Staff Language(s):
W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FRE
08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	NCH;JAPANESE;SPANISH;
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
AM-5:30 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
Office Staff Language(s):	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FAR	SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K	SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K	
OESE;HEBREW;KOREAN;	OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS	OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS	
MANDAR;RUSSIAN;SPANI	H;	H;	
SH; CASTILIAN;TAI	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	
LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	NAMESE	NAMESE	
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Glendale	Glendale	Glendale	Glendale
Chang, Tom, Md¹ 7 435 Arden Ave Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 539-8016 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chang, Tom, Md¹ 1505 Wilson Ter Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 243-8431 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Chen, Alexander, Md¹ 435 Arden Ave Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 244-3520 NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chen, Alexander, Md¹ 435 Arden Ave Glendale, CA 91203 (323) 221-8000 NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Choi, Daniel, Md¹ 7 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 583-9933 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1679078216 License No: A178466 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chu, Thomas, Md¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 797-4870 NPI: 1760482806 License No: G68694 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Chu, Selena, Od¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 885-5480 Email:CVOLBY@CALEYEM S.COM NPI: 1164787628 License No: OPT33549 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Chu, Selena, Od¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 583-9933 Email:CVOLBY@CALEYEM S.COM NPI: 1164787628 License No: OPT33549 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE	SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N	O9:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N			

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Glendale	Glendale	Glendale	Glendale
Chu, Selena, Od ¹	Chuang, Tiffany, Od ⁷	Dang, Jennifer, Od ¹	Dayani, Pouya, Md ¹
1025 N Brand Blvd	330 N Brand Blvd	435 Arden Ave	1510 S Central Ave
Glendale, CA 91202	Glendale, CA 91203	Glendale, CA 91203	Glendale, CA 91204
(818) 552-2140	(818) 240-0890	(818) 244-3520	(818) 797-4870
Email:CVOLBY@CALEYEM	Email:IDOCOO@HOTMAIL.	NPI: 1770921942	Email:pdayani@laretina.com
S.COM	COM	License No: OPT14634	NPI: 1336293406
NPI: 1164787628	NPI: 1386076354	Cultural Competence	License No: A109451
License No: OPT33549	License No: 14892	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	CHINESE;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:30 PM
AM-5:00 PM	CASTILIAN	Dang, Jennifer, Od ¹	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	435 Arden Ave	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR
CHINESE;TAI LANGUAGES	Crandon, David, Od ⁷	Glendale, CA 91203	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S
Safe at home indicator: N	330 N Brand Blvd	(323) 221-8000	PANISH; CASTILIAN
Chu, Selena, Od¹	Glendale, CA 91203	NPI: 1770921942	Safe at home indicator: N
435 Arden Ave	(818) 240-0890	License No: OPT14634	Dennis Zarate, Kathleen,
Glendale, CA 91203	Email:IDOCOO@HOTMAIL.	Cultural Competence	Md ¹
(800) 898-2020	COM	Training Completed: No	222 W Eulalia St
Email:CVOLBY@CALEYEM	NPI: 1619032547	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Glendale, CA 91204
S.COM	License No: 8971	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	(818) 551-7127
NPI: 1164787628	Cultural Competence	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	NPI: 1760450399
License No: OPT33549	Training Completed: No	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	License No: G81715
Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-5:00 PM	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	PM	Safe at home indicator: N	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Office Staff Language(s):		Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	FRENCH;HINDI;INDONESIA		W 09:00 AM 5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	N;LAO;PANJABI;		09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PUNJABI;SPANISH;		AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;URD		AM-4:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	U;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N		Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN
CHINESE;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N	Sale at home indicator. N		Safe at home indicator: N
Sale at nome molcator. N			Sale at home indicator. IN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Glendale	Glendale	Glendale	Glendale
Glendale Dinh, Tinny, Md¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 265-2255 NPI: 1750593109 License No: A99539 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Djanbatian, Movses, Od³ 330 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 240-0890 Email:IDOCOO@HOTMAIL. COM NPI: 1043284359 License No: 7776 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Glendale EI-Harazi, Sherif, Md¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 265-2255 Email:ELHARAZI@HOTMAI L.COM NPI: 1982714887 License No: A74584 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FREN CH;RUSSIAN Safe at home indicator: N Esmaili, Daniel, Md¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 797-4870 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1629279864 License No: A91049 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Glendale Fuerst, Nicole, Md¹ 1808 Verdugo Blvd Glendale, CA 91208 (818) 957-2020 NPI: 1871835355 License No: A161508 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Fuerst, David, Md¹ 1808 Verdugo Blvd Glendale, CA 91208 (818) 957-2020 NPI: 1851376511 License No: G47430 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Glendale Fuerst, Nicole, Md¹ 7 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 583-9933 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1871835355 License No: A 161508 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Fuerst, David, Md¹ 188 Verdugo Blvd Glendale, CA 91208 (818) 957-2020 NPI: 1851376511 License No: G47430 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Glendale	Glendale	Glendale	Glendale
Gabrielian, Karine, Md ¹	Gabrielian, Anna, Md ¹	Gabrielian, Anna, Md ¹	Grant-Acquah, Kweku, Md ¹
409 N Central Ave	409 N Central Ave	1510 S Central Ave	435 Arden Ave
Glendale, CA 91203	Glendale, CA 91203	Glendale, CA 91204	Glendale, CA 91203
(818) 265-7777	(818) 265-7777	(818) 265-2255	(800) 898-2020
NPI: 1740388982	NPI: 1659528602	NPI: 1659528602	Email:KWEKU@GMAIL.CO
License No: A66613	License No: A124559	License No: A124559	M
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1831327626
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: A126202
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-6:00 PM	AM-6:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
ARMENIAN;GERMAN;RUS	ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA	ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA	AM-5:00 PM
SIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN	NISH; CASTILIAN	NISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN
Gabrielian, Karine, Md¹	Gabrielian, Anna, Md ¹	Goldstone, Adam, Od ⁷	ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;SP
1146 N Brand Blvd	1146 N Brand Blvd	435 Arden Ave	ANISH; CASTILIAN
Glendale, CA 91202	Glendale, CA 91202	Glendale, CA 91203	
(818) 265-7777	(818) 265-7777	(818) 539-8016	Griffiths, Liann, Od ⁷
NPI: 1740388982	NPI: 1659528602	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	330 N Diana Diva
License No: A66613	License No: A124559	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	Glendale, CA 91203
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1316972995	(818) 240-0890
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 11051	Email:ZARAGOZAM@SNFE
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;		YECARE.COM
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1518325026
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	License No: 33341
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	PM	Cultural Competence
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):		Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
ARMENIAN;GERMAN;RUS	ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA		PM Office Ctoff Lenguage(s)
SIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN	NISH; CASTILIAN		Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N		SPANISH; CASTILIAN
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Glendale	Glendale	Glendale	Glendale
Karapetian, Elena, Od¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 885-5480 Email:VGARCIA@CALEYE MS.COM NPI: 1184250417 License No: OPT34514 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Karapetian, Elena, Od¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 885-5480 Email:VGARCIA@CALEYE MS.COM NPI: 1184250417 License No: OPT34514 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Khachatoor Sarkissian, Talin, Od ⁷ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 583-9933 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1497391932 License No: 34543 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Kim, David, Md¹ 1808 Verdugo Blvd Glendale, CA 91208 (818) 790-7611 NPI: 1952320574 License No: A79690 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN Safe at home indicator: N	Kim, David, Md¹ 1808 Verdugo Blvd Glendale, CA 91208 (818) 884-9378 NPI: 1952320574 License No: A79690 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM, S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN Safe at home indicator: N Kouchouk, Amr, Md¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 543-1214 Email:AKOUCHOUK@GMAI L.COM NPI: 1639499718 License No: A137407 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC Safe at home indicator: N	Glendale Lee-Villanueva, Betty, Od ⁷ 330 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 240-0890 Email:IDOCOO@HOTMAIL. COM NPI: 1073559233 License No: 11366 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;FRENCH;HINDI;I NDONESIAN;LAO;PANJAB I; PUNJABI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;URD U;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Liao, David, Md ¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 797-4870 Email:dave_liao@laretina.co m NPI: 1962541847 License No: A112736 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU SSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Glendale Glendale	Glendale	Glendale
Glendale Mahdavi, Paymohn, Md¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 885-5480 NPI: 1295095669 License No: A162708 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mahdavi, Paymohn, Md¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 583-9933 NPI: 1295095669 License No: A162708 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mahdavi, Paymohn, Md¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 552-2140 NPI: 1295095669 License No: A162708 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mardian, Boris, Od² 113 E Broadway Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 583-9933 NPI: 1295095669 License No: A162708 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mardian, Boris, Od² 113 E Broadway Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 241-7719 Email:BOMARD@GMAIL. OM OM NPI: 1477579506 License No: A162708 OM NPI: 1477579506 License No: A162708 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Mielke, John, Od ⁷ 801 S Chevy Chase Dr Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 956-8785 Email:DR.MIELKE@YAHO O.COM NPI: 1992766646 License No: 10377 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Minasyan, Lilit, Md¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 543-1214 C Email:VGARCIA@CALEEM S.COM NPI: 1861861932 License No: A122431 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Minasyan, Lilit, Md¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 885-5480 Email:VGARCIA@CALEEM S.COM NPI: 1861861932 License No: A122431 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN Safe at home indicator: N Minasyan, Lilit, Md¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 265-2255 Email:VGARCIA@CALEEM S.COM NPI: 1861861932 License No: A122431

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Glendale	(
Minasyan, Lilit, Md ^{1 7}	N
1025 N Brand Blvd	1
Glendale, CA 91202	G
(818) 583-9933	(8
Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Е
ZULVISION.COM	S
NPI: 1861861932	Ν
License No: A122431	L
Cultural Competence	C
Training Completed: No	T
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Н
PM	۷
Office Staff Language(s):	0
ARMENIAN; SPANISH;	A
CASTILIAN	Α
Safe at home indicator: N	Α
Minasyan, Lilit, Md ¹	S
1025 N Brand Blvd	
Glendale, CA 91202	N
(818) 583-9933	1
Email:VGARCIA@CALEEM S.COM	G
NPI: 1861861932	(8
License No: A122431	S
Cultural Competence	N
Training Completed: No	L
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	C
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	T
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	ŀ
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	٧
AM-5:00 PM	0
Office Staff Language(s):	A
ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN	Α
Safe at home indicator: N	C
	^

WOME
Glendale
Minasyan, Lilit, Md ¹
1025 N Brand Blvd
Glendale, CA 91202
(818) 552-2140
Email:VGARCIA@CALEEM
S.COM
NPI: 1861861932
License No: A122431
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN
Safe at home indicator: N
Minasyan, Lilit, Md ¹
1025 N Brand Blvd
Glendale, CA 91202
(818) 583-9933
Email:VGARCIA@CALEEM
S.COM
NPI: 1861861932
License No: A122431
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Glendale Moore, Lori, Md¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 885-5480 NPI: 1972510196 License No: G57630 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Moore, Lori, Md¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 583-9933 NPI: 1972510196 License No: G57630 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Glendale Murthy, Raghu, Md¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 265-2255 NPI: 1194725390 License No: A66228 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; KANNADA; SPANI SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Namavari, Abed, Md¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 265-2255 NPI: 1003170366 License No: 146910 **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Glendale	Glendale	Glendale	Glendale
Narala, Ramsudha, Md ¹	Nguyen, Randall, Md ¹	Novack, Roger, Md ¹	Park, Kay, Md ¹
1510 S Central Ave	1505 Wilson Terrace	1510 S Central Ave	222 W Eulalia St
Glendale, CA 91204	Glendale, CA 91206	Glendale, CA 91204	Glendale, CA 91204
(818) 797-4870	(818) 500-4055	(818) 797-4870	(818) 551-7127
NPI: 1093058323	NPI: 1750382008	Email:rognov@larentina.com	NPI: 1306814371
License No: A147844	License No: A55189	NPI: 1104828706	License No: G81539
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: G53779	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:30 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-4:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:30 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	ARMENIAN;KOREAN;SPAN
EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	ISH; CASTILIAN
CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	Nikou, Sam, Md ¹	CASTILIAN;TAI	Park, Paul, Md ¹
Ngo, Jennifer, Od ⁷	1300 S Central Ave	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	1510 S Central Ave
330 N Brand Blvd	Glendale, CA 91204	Safe at home indicator: N	Glendale, CA 91204
Glendale, CA 91203	(818) 244-8241	Park, Kay, Md ¹	(818) 265-2255
(818) 240-0890	NPI: 1861416802	1500 S Central Ave	NPI: 1083670152
Email:ZARAGOZAM@SNFE	License No: A47763	Glendale, CA 91204	License No: A91067
YECARE.COM	Cultural Competence	(818) 507-9900	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1740888627	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1306814371	Training Completed: No
License No: 34703	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	License No: G81539	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Cultural Competence	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Training Completed: No	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	Training Completed: No	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
PM	AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-1:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	KOREAN
Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N
	CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	
	Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN;KOREAN;SPAN	
		ISH; CASTILIAN	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Glendale	Glendale	Glendale	Glendale
Park, Kay, Md ¹	Patel, Jay, Md ¹	Patel, Jay, Md ¹	Perry, Angela, Md ^{1 7}
1510 S Central Ave	1025 N Brand Blvd	1025 N Brand Blvd	1025 N Brand Blvd
Glendale, CA 91204	Glendale, CA 91202	Glendale, CA 91202	Glendale, CA 91202
(818) 265-2255	(818) 552-2140	(818) 885-5480	(818) 583-9933
NPI: 1306814371	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	Email:CREDENTIALING@A
License No: G81539	ION.COM	ION.COM	ZULVISION.COM
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1194958959	NPI: 1194958959	NPI: 1063411858
Training Completed: No	License No: A127433	License No: A127433	License No: G71893
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM
AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	FRENCH;SPANISH;
ARMENIAN;KOREAN;SPAN	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	CASTILIAN
ISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	Pesheva, Maria, Md ¹
Patel, Jay, Md ¹	PANISH; CASTILIAN	PANISH; CASTILIAN	801 S Chevy Chase Dr
1025 N Brand Blvd	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Glendale, CA 91205
Glendale, CA 91202	Patel, Jay, Md ⁷	Perez, Evelyn, Od ¹	(818) 268-2255
(818) 583-9933	1025 N Brand Blvd	435 Arden Ave	Email:mariapesh@hotmail.c
Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	Glendale, CA 91202	Glendale, CA 91203	om
ION.COM	(818) 583-9933	(818) 244-3520	NPI: 1073557351
NPI: 1194958959	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net	License No: A88707
License No: A127433	ZULVISION.COM	NPI: 1124101084	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1194958959	License No: OPT10155	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	License No: A127433	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	AM-5:00 PM	BULGARIAN;FRENCH;KOR
GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	PANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;
PANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N		Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Glendale	Glendale	Glendale	Glendale
Rahhal, Firas, Md ¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 797-4870 Email:rahhalf@aol.com NPI: 1881658615 License No: G78656 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO REAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;	Sahakyan, Anahit, Od ⁷ 330 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 240-0890 Email:ZARAGOZAM@SNFE YECARE.COM NPI: 1760070858 License No: 34746 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Sarajian, Ida, Od ⁷ 330 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91203	Shaw, Minh, Od ⁷ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 583-9933 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1558526988 License No: 13540 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Simonyan, Ida, Od ⁷ 330 N Brand Blvd	Small, Kent, Md ¹ 501 N Orange St 250 Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 552-5040 NPI: 1861470783 License No: A53173 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Solano, Joel, Md ¹ 435 Arden Ave Glendale, CA 91203 (800) 898-2020
SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Roe, Richard, Md¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 797-4870 Email:roe.rick@laretina.com NPI: 1043412489 License No: A95880 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES; TAGALOG	(818) 240-0890 Email:IDOCOO@HOTMAIL. COM NPI: 1588709190 License No: 10412 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 240-0890 Email:ZARAGOZAM@SNFE YECARE.COM NPI: 1053085175 License No: 35359 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Email:JOELSOLANO@GMA IL.COM NPI: 1952380834 License No: C1469676 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FREN CH;KOREAN;MANDAR;SPA NISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

MOIINA VISION			
Glendale	Glendale	Glendale	Glendale
Su, Daniel, Md¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 797-4870 Email:dsu@laretina.com NPI: 1508109133 License No: A134110 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN	Toroussian, Greta, Od ⁷ 330 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 240-0890 Email:ZARAGOZAM@SNFE YECARE.COM NPI: 1861414807 License No: 11552 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Vinh, Md ¹	Tran, Vinh, Md ¹ 1808 Verdugo Blvd Glendale, CA 91208 (818) 884-9378 NPI: 1023016375 License No: G62255 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E	Turetsky, David, Od ⁷ 330 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 240-0890 Email:IDOCOO@HOTMAIL. COM NPI: 1396789426 License No: 7373 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH;HINDI;LAO;PANJ ABI; PUNJABI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;URD U;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 797-4870 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	1808 Verdugo Blvd Glendale, CA 91208 (818) 790-7611 NPI: 1023016375 License No: G62255 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Vinh, Md¹ 1808 Verdugo Blvd Glendale, CA 91208 (818) 790-7611 NPI: 1023016375 License No: G62255 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;TAI	Vangipuram, Gautam, Md¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 583-9933 Email:vgarcia@caleyems.co m NPI: 1780052233 License No: C173301 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES

Safe at home indicator: N

PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI

LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Glendale	Glendale	Glendale	Glendale
Vangipuram, Gautam, Md¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 885-5480 Email:vgarcia@caleyems.co m NPI: 1780052233 License No: C173301 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Villegas, Rex, Od² 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 583-9933 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1992746275 License No: 12668 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Wake, Eugene, Od ⁷ 330 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 240-0890 Email:IDOCOO@HOTMAIL. COM NPI: 1285781922 License No: 6829 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH;HINDI;INDONESIA N;LAO;PANJABI; PUNJABI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;URD U;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Walsh, Alexander, Md¹ 1510 S Central Ave Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 797-4870 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1043301740 License No: A79504 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG	Warner, Michael, Md¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 885-5480 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1265458293 License No: C52765 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Warner, Michael, Md¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 583-9933 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1265458293 License No: C52765 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Warner, Michael, Md¹ 1025 N Brand Blvd Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 552-2140 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1265458293 License No: C52765 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Weise, Richard, Md¹ 607 N Central Ave Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 956-1010 NPI: 1285622662 License No: G45111 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

License No: 6144 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

PM

Glendora	Glendora	Glendora	Glendora
Amini, Payam, Md ⁷	Amini, Payam, Md ¹	Amini, Payam, Md ¹	Amini, Payam, Md ¹
150 S Grand Ave			
Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741
(626) 335-2114	(626) 335-2114	(626) 335-2114	(626) 335-2114
Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Email:pamini@caleye.biz	Email:pamini@caleye.biz	Email:pamini@caleye.biz
ZULVISION.COM	NPI: 1205036456	NPI: 1205036456	NPI: 1205036456
NPI: 1205036456	License No: A107595	License No: A107595	License No: A107595
License No: A107595	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: TH 08:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM	ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP	AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	ANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):
Amini, Payam, Md ¹	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO
150 S Frand Ave	ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP	NAMESE	ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP
Glendora, CA 91741	ANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N	ANISH;
(626) 335-2114	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	Amini, Payam, Md ¹	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET
Email:pamini@caleye.biz	NAMESE	150 S Grand Ave	NAMESE
NPI: 1205036456	Safe at home indicator: N	Glendora, CA 91741	Safe at home indicator: N
License No: A107595	Amini, Payam, Md ¹	(626) 305-9100	Cairnie, Mary, Od ⁷
Cultural Competence	150 S Grand Ave	Email:pamini@caleye.biz	150 S Grand Ave
Training Completed: No	Glendora, CA 91740	NPI: 1205036456	Glendora, CA 91741
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	(626) 335-2114	License No: A107595	(626) 335-2114
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Email:pamini@caleye.biz	Cultural Competence	Email:CREDENTIALING@A
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	NPI: 1205036456	Training Completed: No	ZULVISION.COM
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	License No: A107595	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	NPI: 1205205408
AM-5:00 PM	Cultural Competence	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	License No: 33545
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Cultural Competence
ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	·	Training Completed: No
ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP	•	AM-5:00 PM	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
ANISH;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	PM
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET		ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO	Office Staff Language(s):
NAMESE	AM-5:00 PM	ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP	•
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	ANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N
	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	
	ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP	NAMESE	
	ANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N	
	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET		
	NAMESE		
	Safe at home indicator: N		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Glendora	Glendora	Glendora	Glendora
Camara, David, Od ¹	Camara, David, Od ¹	Camara, David, Od ¹	Chong, Melissa, Od ⁷
150 S Frand Ave	150 S Grand Ave	150 S Grand Ave	410 S Glendora Ave
Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741
(626) 335-2114	(626) 335-2114	(626) 335-2114	(626) 335-4021
Email:DCAMARA@CALEY	Email:DCAMARA@CALEY	Email:DCAMARA@CALEY	Email:MCHONGOD@GMAI
E.BIZ	E.BIZ	E.BIZ	L.COM
NPI: 1437110749	NPI: 1437110749	NPI: 1437110749	NPI: 1720563752
License No: OPT10484	License No: OPT10484	License No: OPT10484	License No: 34114
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: TH 08:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	PM
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	CHINESE;SPANISH;
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Chang, Eugene, Md ^{1 7}	Safe at home indicator: N
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	150 S Grand Ave	Chu, Selena, Od¹
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Glendora, CA 91741	150 S Frand Ave
Camara, David, Od ¹	Camara, David, Od ¹	(626) 335-2114	Glendora, CA 91741
150 S Grand Ave	150 S Grand Ave	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	(626) 335-2114
Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741	ZULVISION.COM	Email:CVOLBY@CALEYEM
(626) 335-2114	(626) 305-9100	NPI: 1265432991	S.COM
Email:DCAMARA@CALEY	Email:DCAMARA@CALEY	License No: A77825	NPI: 1164787628
E.BIZ	E.BIZ	Cultural Competence	License No: OPT33549
NPI: 1437110749	NPI: 1437110749	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
License No: OPT10484	License No: OPT10484	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	PM	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	CHINESE;SPANISH;	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00		Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM		CHINESE;TAI LANGUAGES
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):		Safe at home indicator: N
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

	Widilia	VISIOII	
Glendora	Glendora	Glendora	Glendora
Huang, Jeffrey, Do ¹	Kurwa, Badrudin, Md ¹	Lo, Alvin, Od ⁷	Luke, Priscilla, Md ¹
150 S Grand Ave	210 S Grand Ave	451 W Foothill Blvd	150 S Grand Ave
Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741
(626) 305-9100	(626) 963-9436	(626) 912-3937	(626) 335-2114
NPI: 1124274998	NPI: 1215960612	Email:INFO@OPTIKA.OI	NPI: 1902003213
License No: 20A11984	License No: A36590	NPI: 1053473728	License No: A107548
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: 9910	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Hours: TH 08:00 AM-5:00
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	PM	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH;
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	CHINESE;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;THAI
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N
CHINESE;KOREAN;MANDA	GUJARATI;HAIDA;HINDI;SP	Safe at home indicator: N	Luke, Priscilla, Md ¹
R;SPANISH;	ANISH;	Luke, Priscilla, Md ¹	150 S Frand Ave
CASTILIAN;TAI	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;URD	150 S Grand Ave	Glendora, CA 91741
LANGUAGES	U	Glendora, CA 91741	(626) 335-2114
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	(626) 335-2114	NPI: 1902003213
Kislinger, Mark, Md ¹	Kurwa, Badrudin, Md ¹	NPI: 1902003213	License No: A107548
210 S Grand Ave	210 S Grand Ave	License No: A107548	Cultural Competence
Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
(626) 355-0535	(626) 355-6644	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Èmail:MPENA@FOOTHILL	NPI: 1215960612	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
EYEINSTITUTE.COM	License No: A36590	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
NPI: 1477733772	Cultural Competence	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
License No: A40962	Training Completed: No	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH;
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	SPANISH;	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;THAI
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;THAI	
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):		
AM-5:00 PM	GUJARATI;HAIDA;HINDI;SP		
Office Staff Language(s):	ANISH;		
SPANISH;	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;URD		
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG	U		
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Glendora	Glendora	Glendora	Glendora
Luke, Priscilla, Md ¹	Mahdavi, Paymohn, Md ¹	Ong, Olivia, Md ¹	Ong, Olivia, Md ¹
150 S Frand Ave	150 S Grand Ave	150 S Grand Ave	150 S Grand Ave
Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741
(626) 335-2114	(626) 335-2114	(626) 335-2114	(626) 305-9100
NPI: 1902003213	NPI: 1295095669	Email:CredentialingCA@opt	Email:CredentialingCA@opt
License No: A107548	License No: A162708	um.com	um.com
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1124021688	NPI: 1124021688
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: A66933	License No: A66933
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
SPANISH;	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;THAI	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	Mahdavi, Paymohn, Md ¹	BURMESE;SPANISH;	BURMESE;SPANISH;
Luke, Priscilla, Md ¹	150 S Grand Ave	CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN
150 S Grand Ave	Glendora, CA 91741	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Glendora, CA 91741	(626) 305-9100	Ong, Olivia, Md ¹	Ong, Olivia, Md ¹
(626) 358-1080	NPI: 1295095669	150 S Grand Ave	150 S Frand Ave
NPI: 1902003213	License No: A162708	Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741
License No: A107548	Cultural Competence	(626) 358-1080	(626) 335-2114
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Email:CredentialingCA@opt	Email:CredentialingCA@opt
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	um.com	um.com
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	NPI: 1124021688	NPI: 1124021688
PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	License No: A66933	License No: A66933
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;THAI		Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	PM	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
		BURMESE;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
		CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM
		Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):
			BURMESE;SPANISH;
			CASTILIAN
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Glendora	Glendora	Glendora	Glendora
Ong, Olivia, Md ¹	Patel, Jay, Md ¹	Patel, Jay, Md ¹	Patel, Jay, Md ¹
150 S Grand Ave	150 S Grand Ave	150 S Frand Ave	150 S Grand Ave
Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91740	Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741
(626) 335-2114	(626) 335-2114	(626) 335-2114	(626) 358-1080
Email:CredentialingCA@opt	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS
um.com	ION.COM	ION.COM	ION.COM
NPI: 1124021688	NPI: 1194958959	NPI: 1194958959	NPI: 1194958959
License No: A66933	License No: A127433	License No: A127433	License No: A127433
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	PANISH; CASTILIAN
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
BURMESE;SPANISH;	GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	Patel, Jay, Md¹
CASTILIAN	PANISH; CASTILIAN	PANISH; CASTILIAN	150 S Grand Ave
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Glendora, CA 91741
Ong, Olivia, Md ¹	Patel, Jay, Md ¹	Patel, Jay, Md ¹	(626) 335-2114
150 S Grand Ave	150 S Grand Ave	150 S Grand Ave	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS
Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741	ION.COM
(626) 335-2114	(626) 305-9100	(626) 335-2114	NPI: 1194958959
Email:CredentialingCA@opt	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	License No: A127433
um.com	ION.COM	ION.COM	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1124021688	NPI: 1194958959	NPI: 1194958959	Training Completed: No
License No: A66933	License No: A127433	License No: A127433	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
Hours: TH 08:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: TH 08:00 AM-5:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
BURMESE;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S
CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM	PANISH; CASTILIAN	PANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s): GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

PANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Glendora	Glendora	Glendora	Glendora
Patel, Jay, Md ¹	Shaw, Minh, Od ¹	Shaw, Minh, Od ¹	Shaw, Minh, Od ¹
150 S Grand Ave	150 S Grand Ave	150 S Grand Ave	150 S Frand Ave
Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741
(626) 335-2114	(626) 358-1080	(626) 335-2114	(626) 335-2114
Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	NPI: 1558526988	NPI: 1558526988	NPI: 1558526988
ION.COM	License No: OPT13540	License No: OPT13540	License No: OPT13540
NPI: 1194958959	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: A127433	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;		08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM	Shaw, Minh, Od ¹	SPANISH;	SPANISH;
Office Staff Language(s):	150 S Grand Ave	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	Glendora, CA 91740	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
PANISH; CASTILIAN	(626) 335-2114	Shaw, Minh, Od ¹	Shaw, Minh, Od ¹
Safe at home indicator: N	NPI: 1558526988	150 S Grand Ave	150 S Grand Ave
Shaw, Minh, Od ¹	License No: OPT13540	Glendora, CA 91741	Glendora, CA 91741
150 S Grand Ave	Cultural Competence	(626) 335-2114	(626) 335-2114
Glendora, CA 91741	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1558526988	NPI: 1558526988
(626) 305-9100	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: OPT13540	License No: OPT13540
NPI: 1558526988	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: OPT13540	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Hours: TH 08:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	AM-5:00 PM	PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	SPANISH;	SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM			SPANISH;
Office Staff Language(s):			CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
SPANISH;			Safe at home indicator: N
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE			
Safe at home indicator: N			

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

(626) 335-2114

NPI: 1851600175

AM-5:00 PM

150 S Frand Ave

(626) 335-2114

Glendora, CA 91741

Glendora, CA 91741

Email:jtran@caleye.biz

License No: OPT14276

Training Completed: No

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM:

Cultural Competence

Glendora

Safe at home indicator: N

Glendora Glendora

Surti. Kavita. Md¹ 210 S Glendora Ave Glendora, CA 91741 (626) 447-2966 NPI: 1285732727 License No: A83552 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Tran. Jennie. Od1 150 S Frand Ave Glendora, CA 91741 (626) 335-2114 Email:jtran@caleye.biz NPI: 1851600175 License No: OPT14276 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Tran, Jennie, Od¹ 150 S Grand Ave Glendora, CA 91741 (626) 335-2114 Email:jtran@caleye.biz NPI: 1851600175 License No: OPT14276 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Tran, Jennie, Od1 150 S Grand Ave Glendora, CA 91741 (626) 358-1080 Email:jtran@caleye.biz NPI: 1851600175 License No: OPT14276 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Glendora Tran. Jennie. Od¹ 150 S Grand Ave Glendora, CA 91741 (626) 335-2114 Email:jtran@caleye.biz NPI: 1851600175 License No: OPT14276 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Tran, Jennie, Od1 150 S Grand Ave Glendora, CA 91741 (626) 305-9100 Email:jtran@caleye.biz NPI: 1851600175 License No: OPT14276 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Glendora
Villegas, Rex, Od ¹
150 S Grand Ave
Glendora, CA 91741
(626) 305-9100
Email:rex.villegas@gmail.co
m
NPI: 1992746275
License No: OPT12668
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N
Villegas, Rex, Od ¹
150 S Grand Ave
Glendora, CA 91741
(626) 335-2114
Email:rex.villegas@gmail.co
m NPI: 1992746275
License No: OPT12668
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
7 1111 0.00 1 111, 0 00.00

AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Glendora Villegas, Rex, Od1 150 S Grand Ave Glendora, CA 91741 (626) 335-2114 Email:rex.villegas@gmail.co m NPI: 1992746275 License No: OPT12668 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Villegas, Rex, Od¹ 150 S Grand Ave Glendora, CA 91741 (626) 335-2114 Email:rex.villegas@gmail.co NPI: 1992746275 License No: OPT12668 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Villegas, Rex, Od¹ 150 S Grand Ave Glendora, CA 91741 (626) 358-1080 Email:rex.villegas@gmail.co NPI: 1992746275

License No: OPT12668 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Glendora

Wong, Cecilia, Od1 852 S Grand Ave Glendora, CA 91740 (626) 443-8226 NPI: 1114017043 License No: OPT10792 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;TAI **LANGUAGES** Safe at home indicator: N

Granada Hills

Chowdhry, Manisha, Od¹ 10605 Balboa Blvd Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 368-4114 NPI: 1497062129 License No: OPT13987 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI:MANDAR Safe at home indicator: N

Granada Hills

Du. Elizabeth. Md¹ 10515 Balboa Blvd Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 305-5671 NPI: 1730393398 License No: C142813 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Shaghoyan, Karine, Od¹ 10605 Balboa Blvd Granada Hills. CA 91344 (818) 368-4114 NPI: 1164777025 License No: OPT14462 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; RUSSIAN; SPA NISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Granada Hills Shaghoyan, Karine, Od¹ 10605 Balboa Blvd Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 654-3887 NPI: 1164777025 License No: OPT14462 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; RUSSIAN; SPA NISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Shuham, Ellen, Od¹ 11057 Balboa Blvd Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 368-1234 NPI: 1629127519 License No: OPT6899 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

Hacienda Heights

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM

Chang, Bogard, Od¹

6388 Colima Rd Hacienda Heights, CA 91745

(636) 854-1131 NPI: 1487752168 License No: 11253 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Hacienda Heights

Chang, Bogard, Od¹ 16388 Colima Rd

(626) 854-1131 NPI: 1487752168

License No: 11253 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Chang, Bogard, Od⁷

16388 Colima Rd Ste 101 Hacienda Heights, CA 91745

(626) 854-1131 Email:BCOPTOMETRYFRO

NTDESK@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1487752168

License No: 11253 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; KOREAN; SPANIS Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No

H: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Hacienda Heights

Chua, Michael, Md¹

1850 S Azusa Ave (626) 912-6888 NPI: 1952832016

License No: A171195 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Culotta, Anthony, Md¹

17138 Colima Rd Hacienda Heights, CA 91745 16388 Colima Rd Ste 101 (626) 965-8895

Email:aculotta@retina2020.c (626) 854-1131

NPI: 1497790018 License No: A97142

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE: ITALIAN: SPANIS

H; CASTILIAN;TAI

LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES

Safe at home indicator: N

Hacienda Heights

Henao, Martha, Md¹ 1850 S Azusa Ave

Hacienda Heights, CA 91745 Hacienda Heights, CA 91745 Hacienda Heights, CA 91745

(626) 288-2265

Email:KWALTHER@DESER

TRETINA.COM NPI: 1316358971 License No: A139610

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Koh, Heejung, Od⁷
16388 Colima Rd Ste 101
Hacienda Heights, CA 91745
(626) 854-1131

Email:BCOPTOMETRYFRO NTDESK@GMAIL.COM

NPI: 1619035870 License No: 12818 **Cultural Competence**

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; KOREAN; SPANIS

H: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Hacienda Heights	Hacienda Heights	Hacienda Heights	Hawthorne
Hacienda Heights Liang, Jane, Od¹ 2115 S Hacienda Blvd Hacienda Heights, CA 91745 (626) 330-4115 Email:focusvision2@yahoo.c om NPI: 1083767164 License No: OPT11266-TPG Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Lo, Danielle, Md¹ 1850 S Azusa Ave Hacienda Heights, CA 91745 (626) 912-6888 NPI: 1164878948 License No: A168982 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	Hacienda Heights Lo, Alvin, Od ⁷ 17134 Colima Rd Hacienda Heights, CA 91745 (626) 912-3937 Email:INFO@OPTIKA.IO NPI: 1053473728 License No: 9910 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Lo, Garlan, Md ¹ 1850 S Azusa Ave Hacienda Heights, CA 91745 (626) 912-6888 NPI: 1043276140 License No: G57913 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;KORE AN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Hacienda Heights Martidis, Adam, Md¹ 17138 Colima Rd Hacienda Heights, CA 91745 (626) 965-8895 NPI: 1881697910 License No: A95007 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Shih, Chun-Chieh, Od¹ 1679 S Azusa Ave Hacienda Heights, CA 91745 (626) 810-0858 NPI: 1881850808 License No: OPT13565 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N	Hawthorne Aghai, Mehrdad, Md¹ 4477 W 118th St Hawthorne, CA 90250 (310) 644-8877 Email:dr.aghai@centuryeyec are.com NPI: 1841302577 License No: G83156 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Aghai, Mehrdad, Md¹ 7 4477 W 118th St Hawthorne, CA 90250 (310) 644-8877 Email:CYNTHIA.GASCON@ CENTURYEYECARE.COM NPI: 1841302577 License No: G83156 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Hawthorne	Hawthorne	Hawthorne	Hawthorne
Brar, Amarpreet, Md ¹	Charet, Robert, Md ⁷	Kelsey, James, Od ⁷	Maanum, John, Od ⁷
4455 W 17th Street Ste 502	12954 Hawthorne Blvd	13624 Hawthorne Blvd	13427 Inglewood Ave
Hawthorne, CA 90250	Hawthorne, CA 90250	Hawthorne, CA 90250	Hawthorne, CA 90250
(310) 219-7701	(310) 676-1373	(310) 978-3937	(310) 676-2020
NPI: 1356361109	Email:RLCHARET@AOL.C	Email:TERRY.RICHKELSEY	Email:HAWTHORNEOPTO
License No: A77993	OM	@YAHOO.COM	METRY@SBCGLOBAL.NET
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1356376180	NPI: 1831275502	NPI: 1356303721
Training Completed: No	License No: G72293	License No: 4932	License No: 11181
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
PM	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	PM	PM	PM
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Charet, Robert, Md ¹	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH;	CHINESE;INDONESIAN;SP
12954 Hawthorne Blvd	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG	ANISH;
Hawthorne, CA 90250	Gonzalez, Casimiro, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
(310) 676-1373	11726 Grevillea Ave	Lim, Derrick, Od ¹	Safe at home indicator: N
NPI: 1356376180	Hawthorne, CA 90250	4455 W. 117th St.	Maanum, John, Od ¹
License No: G72293	(323) 562-0055	Hawthorne, CA 90250	13427 Inglewood Ave
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1851497911	(424) 456-6200	Hawthorne, CA 90250
Training Completed: No	License No: A66511	NPI: 1073504262	(310) 676-2020
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	License No: OPT10509	NPI: 1356303721
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	License No: 11181
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Training Completed: No
AM-5:00 PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	PM	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	PM
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	INDONESIAN; SPANISH;
	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN
	Safe at home indicator: N		Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Hollywood Ordonez, Xavier, Od⁷ 6464 W Sunset Blvd Hollywood, CA 90028 (323) 469-3131 Email:INFO@HOLLYWOOD OPTOMETRY.COM NPI: 1750488193 License No: 11089 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park

Andon, Victor, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1811585300 License No: OPT34759 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Andon, Victor, Od1 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1811585300 License No: OPT34759 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-6:00 PM; SU 08:00

AM-2:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N Andon, Victor, Od1 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1811585300 License No: OPT34759 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park

Arredondo, Alejandro, Od¹ 2675 Saturn Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 583-7900 NPI: 1467594093 License No: OPT8658 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:30 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:30 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:30 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:30 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:30 AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:30 AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Azarian, Narine, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1578046546 License No: OPT34104 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **ARMENIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park

Azarian, Narine, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1578046546 License No: OPT34104 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **ARMENIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Azarian, Narine, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1578046546 License No: OPT34104 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM:

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Huntington Park Bhakhrani, Sana, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1275846966 License No: OPT14000 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Bhakhrani, Sana, Od¹

2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1275846966 License No: OPT14000 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Bhakhrani, Sana, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1275846966 License No: OPT14000 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 08:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-2:00 PM

Huntington Park

Burgher, Allegra, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1881237873 License No: OPT34416 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N De La Pena, Albert, Md¹

2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1649295114 License No: A26114 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park

De La Pena, William, Md¹

2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 Email:WDLPEYE@AOL.CO M NPI: 1598784415 License No: A31272 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

De La Pena, William, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 Email:WDLPEYE@AOL.CO NPI: 1598784415

License No: A31272 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park

2715 E Florence Ave

De La Pena, William, Md¹

Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 Email:WDLPEYE@AOL.CO M NPI: 1598784415 License No: A31272 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

De La Pena, William, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0110 Email:WDLPEYE@AOL.CO

NPI: 1598784415 License No: A31272 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Huntington Park Dominguez, Charles, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1063437507 License No: OPT 12292 TPA NPI: 1417000522 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Dominguez, Charles, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave

Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1063437507 License No: OPT 12292 TPA NPI: 1164447678 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park

Fragoso-Corona, Alma, Od^1 6001 Pacific Blvd Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 923-9000

License No: OPT11551 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Garcia, Eddie, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0110

License No: G53767 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park

Garcia, Eddie, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1164447678 License No: G53767 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Garcia, Eddie, Md¹

2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1164447678 License No: G53767 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park

Garcia, Eddie, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1164447678 License No: G53767 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Hernandez, Edward, Od¹ 6001 Pacific Blvd Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 923-9000 NPI: 1306995691 License No: OPT8489 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Huntington Park

Hernandez, John, Od¹ 6134 Pacific Blvd Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 589-3381 NPI: 1114954856 License No: OPT7216 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Louie. Mae Lae. Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0110 NPI: 1508824012 License No: OPT11573 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park

Mandel, Benjamin, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 Email:BenMandel@gmail.co m NPI: 1396089678 License No: A127151 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mandel, Benjamin, Md¹ Huntington Park, CA 90255

2715 E Florence Ave (323) 728-5500 Email:BenMandel@gmail.co NPI: 1396089678

License No: A127151 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park

Mandel, Benjamin, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0110 Email:BenMandel@gmail.co NPI: 1396089678 License No: A127151 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mandel, Benjamin, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1396089678 License No: A127151 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH

09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

AM-6:00 PM

2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave (323) 728-5500 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹

Huntington Park

Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹

2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0110 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Huntington Park, CA 90255 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Huntington Park, CA 90255 Email:BenMandel@gmail.co 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Huntington Park Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Mishima, Todd, Od1 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1841215365 License No: 9700 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mishima, Todd, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1841215365 License No: 9700 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Mishima, Todd, Od1 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0110 NPI: 1841215365 License No: 9700 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mishima, Todd, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1841215365 License No: 9700 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Moayedpardazi, Hamideh, Md^1 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1386933240 License No: A137200 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Moayedpardazi, Hamideh, Md^1 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0110 NPI: 1386933240 License No: A137200 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMSafe at home indicator: N Moayedpardazi, Hamideh,

 Md^1 2715 E Florence Ave

Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1386933240 License No: A137200 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Huntington Park Montoya, Carlos, Md1 5900 Pacific Blvd Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 583-4567 NPI: 1386616019 License No: A69448 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Montoya, Carlos, Md1 2746 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 582-1780 NPI: 1386616019 License No: A69448 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Montoya, Carlos, Md¹ 2746 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 583-4567 NPI: 1386616019 License No: A69448 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Montoya, Carlos, Md¹ 5900 Pacific Blvd Huntington Park, CA 90255 (310) 491-7080 NPI: 1386616019 License No: A69448 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 06:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 06:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 06:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Nguyen, Thien, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1568471373 License No: 13098 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Nguyen, Thien, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1568471373 License No: 13098 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Nguyen, Thien, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1568471373 License No: 13098 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Nguyen, Thien, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0110 NPI: 1568471373 License No: 13098 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Huntington Park

Perez, Evelyn, Od1 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0110 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1124101084 License No: OPT10155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N Perez, Evelyn, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1124101084 License No: OPT10155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Perez. Evelvn. Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1124101084 License No: OPT10155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Perez, Evelyn, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255

(323) 728-5500 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1124101084 License No: OPT10155 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park

Perez, Evelyn, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1124101084 License No: OPT10155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Perez, Evelyn, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1124101084 License No: OPT10155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Robles, Marisa, Od¹

2746 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 582-1780 NPI: 1083097059 License No: 15356 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Salib, George, Md1 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1962427468 License No: A 71222 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; FRENCH; SPANIS H; CASTILIAN; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

2715 E Florence Ave

(323) 728-5500

NPI: 1992738603

License No: A34261

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Huntington Park, CA 90255

Huntington Park

Sanchez, Adriana, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1902231194 License No: OPT14769 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Sanchez, Adriana, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1902231194 License No: OPT14769 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park

Molina Vision

Sanchez, Adriana, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1902231194 License No: OPT14769 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Sanchez, Adriana, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave

Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0110 NPI: 1902231194 License No: OPT14769 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Savetsky, Michael, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1255598819 License No: A121085 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Savetsky, Michael, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1255598819 License No: A121085 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;FRENCH;HEBRE W;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Sheffer, Albert, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1992738603 License No: A34261 **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;FRENCH;HEBRE W;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Huntington Park Sheffer, Albert, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1992738603 License No: A34261 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;FRENCH;HEBRE W;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Sheffer, Albert, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0110 NPI: 1992738603 License No: A34261 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s):

ARABIC:FRENCH:HEBRE

W;SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Soroudi, Abraham, Md¹ 7305 Pacific Blvd Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 585-6900 NPI: 1225047509 License No: A75978 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Uchio, Alejandra, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 Email:alejandrallergo@hotm ail.com NPI: 1144217191 License No: A78760 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Uchio, Alejandra, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 Email:alejandrallergo@hotm ail.com NPI: 1144217191 License No: A78760 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Uchio, Alejandra, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 Email:alejandrallergo@hotm ail.com NPI: 1144217191 License No: A78760 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; License No: A78760 W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Uchio, Alejandra, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 728-5500 Email:alejandrallergo@hotm ail.com NPI: 1144217191 License No: A78760 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Uchio, Alejandra, Md¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0110 Email:alejandrallergo@hotm ail.com NPI: 1144217191 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Huntington Park
Ung, Susan, Od ¹
2715 E Florence Ave
Huntington Park, CA 90255
(323) 728-5500
NPI: 1679582225
License No: OPT 12206 TP
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N
Ung, Susan, Od ¹ 2715 E Florence Ave
Huntington Park, CA 90255
(323) 728-5500
NPI: 1679582225
License No: OPT 12206 TP
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Ung, Susan, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0110 NPI: 1679582225 PA License No: OPT 12206 TPA License No: OPT 12206 TPA **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No M; Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Ung, Susan, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1679582225 License No: OPT 12206 TPA Huntington Park, CA 90255 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No PA Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): M; CHINESE;SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Park Ung, Susan, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave Huntington Park, CA 90255 (323) 581-0120 NPI: 1679582225 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Vu, Tony, Od¹ 2715 E Florence Ave (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1942221346 License No: OPT11285 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH:

	Huntington Park
•	Zamarripa, Selene, Od ¹
	2715 E Florence Ave
	Huntington Park, CA 90255
	(323) 581-0110
	Email:angel.seymour@cove
	nantpp.com
	NPI: 1285250415
	License No: 34528
	Cultural Competence
	Training Completed: No
	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
	PM
	Safe at home indicator: N
	Zamarripa, Selene, Od ¹
	2715 E Florence Ave
	Huntington Park, CA 90255
	(323) 728-5500
	Email:angel.seymour@cove
	nantpp.com
	NPI: 1285250415
	License No: 34528
	Cultural Competence
	Training Completed: No
	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
	AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Huntington Dark

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Inglewood	Inglewood	Inglewood	Inglewood
Aguero, Carolina, Od ⁷	Aguero, Carolina, Od ¹	Knight, Curtis, Od ¹	Louie, Mae-Lae, Od ⁷
236 N Market St	24223 Crenshaw Blvd	8475 S Van Ness Ave	236 N Market St
Inglewood, CA 90301	Inglewood, CA 90301	Inglewood, CA 90305	Inglewood, CA 90301
(310) 671-2020	(310) 325-2000	(323) 759-3721	(310) 671-2020
Email:INGLEWOODOPT@G		NPI: 1710968292	Email:INGLEWOODOPT@G
MAIL.COM	License No: OPT10671	License No: OPT6270	MAIL.COM
NPI: 1447274121	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1508824012
License No: 10671	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 11573
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	PM
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	SIGN
Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	LANGUAGES;SPANISH;
Aguero, Carolina, Od ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN
236 N Market St	Knight, Curtis, Od ¹	Knight, Curtis, Od ⁷	Safe at home indicator: N
Inglewood, CA 90301	645 Aerick St	645 Aerick St	Peace, James, Md ¹
(310) 671-2020	Inglewood, CA 90301	Inglewood, CA 90301	431 N Prairie Ave
NPI: 1447274121	(323) 759-3721	(323) 759-3721	Inglewood, CA 90301
License No: OPT10671	NPI: 1710968292	Email:DRKNIGHTOPTOME	(310) 944-9393
Cultural Competence	License No: OPT6270	TRY@OUTLOOK.COM	NPI: 1497836423
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1710968292	License No: C41199
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	License No: 6270	Cultural Competence
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-2:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	SIGN	AM-5:00 PM
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	LANGUAGES;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
		Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Inglewood	Inglewood	Inglewood	Inglewood
Peace, James, Md ¹	Posey, Deborah, Od ⁷	Scolinos, Frank, Od ¹	Tilki, Natalia, Do ¹
431 N Prairie Ave	427 E Hillcrest Blvd	24223 Crenshaw Blvd	431 N Prairie Ave
Inglewood, CA 90301	Inglewood, CA 90301	Inglewood, CA 90301	Inglewood, CA 90301
(818) 990-0088	(310) 412-0321	(310) 325-2000	(818) 990-0088
NPI: 1497836423	Email:DDPOSEY2012@GM	NPI: 1700832433	NPI: 1790793248
License No: C41199	AIL.COM	License No: OPT9568	License No: 20A8859
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1164546651	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	License No: 9337	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-12:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-12:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	RUSSIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	Scolinos, Frank, Od ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Peace, James, Md ¹	236 N Market St	Scolinos, Frank, Od ⁷	Ullman, Henry, Md ¹
431 N Prairie Ave	Inglewood, CA 90301	236 N Market St	645 Aerick St
Inglewood, CA 90301	(310) 671-2020	Inglewood, CA 90301	Inglewood, CA 90301
(310) 671-7172	NPI: 1700832433	(310) 671-2020	(310) 677-7108
NPI: 1497836423	License No: OPT9568	Email:INGLEWOODOPT@G	NPI: 1689671950
License No: C41199	Cultural Competence	MAIL.COM	License No: G48735
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1700832433	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	License No: 9568	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-2:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N		Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Inglewood

Vaughn, Leroy, Md¹
323 N Prairie Ave
Inglewood, CA 90301
(310) 671-0909
NPI: 1528149036
License No: A30576
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-4:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):

Vaughn, Leroy, Md¹
323 N Prairie Ave Ste 217
Inglewood, CA 90301
(310) 896-4799
NPI: 1528149036
License No: A30576
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

AM-5:00 PM

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Inglewood

Vaughn, Leroy, Md^{1 7}
323 N Prairie Ave
Inglewood, CA 90301
(310) 671-0909
Email:MANEL@PACBELL.N
ET
NPI: 1528149036
License No: A30576
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Irwindale

Gregory, Anthony, Md¹ 13177 Ramona Blvd Irwindale, CA 91706 (626) 305-9100 Email:agregory@caleya.biz NPI: 1467784389 License No: A140370 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Irwindale

Ong, Olivia, Md¹ 13177 Ramona Blvd Irwindale, CA 91706 (626) 305-9100 Email:CredentialingCA@opt um.com NPI: 1124021688 License No: A66933 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Patel, Jay, Md¹ 13177 Ramona Blvd Irwindale, CA 91706 (626) 305-9100 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1194958959 License No: A127433 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S

PANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

La Canada

Gevorgyan, Maneh, Od¹ 845 Foothill Blvd La Canada, CA 91011 (818) 864-6461 NPI: 1962044404 License No: 34434 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 1:30 PM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN: RUSSIAN Safe at home indicator: N

La Crescenta

Reznik, Alena, Md¹ 3115 Foothill Blvd La Crescenta, CA 91214 (818) 369-7787 Email:RKARELIN@SCEYE S.ORG NPI: 1871720987 License No: A113775 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; RUS SIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

La Habra
Lee, Luann, Od ¹
623 La Habra Blvd
La Habra, CA 90631
(562) 690-8887
NPI: 1144210980
License No: OPT12118
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-3:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N
La Mirada
Chen Debbie Od ⁷

Chen, Debbie, Od⁷ 12819 Valley View Ave La Mirada, CA 90638 (562) 921-6659 Email:LAMIRADAOPTOMET RY@YAHOO.COM

NPI: 1841331436 License No: 12969 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

CHINESE; SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN

La Mirada

Chen-Bennett, Debbie, Od¹
12819 Valley View Ave
La Mirada, CA 90638
(562) 921-6659
NPI: 1841331436
License No: 12969
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Uyeda, K. Leo, Od⁷ 14820 Beach Blvd La Mirada, CA 90638 (714) 522-6703

Email:BMARDUK@SBCGL OBAL.NET

NPI: 1194801761 License No: 7103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): JAPANESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

La Puente

Beltran, Daniel, Od⁷ 13959 Amar Rd La Puente, CA 91746 (626) 960-2736

Email:DRBELTRAN84@HO TMAIL.COM

NPI: 1073543211 License No: 8175 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

La Puente

Chong, Andrew, Od⁷
1641 N Hacienda Blvd
La Puente, CA 91744
(626) 918-1407
Email:JAN_832@YAHOO.C
OM
NPI: 1073676029
License No: 7758

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Chung, Norman, Od⁷ 17800 Renault St La Puente, CA 91744 (626) 919-5724 Email:VALERIE@DRHOPT.

COM

NPI: 1154958791 License No: 34622 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

La Puente

Dacanay, Grace, Od⁷
15909 Main St
La Puente, CA 91744
(626) 961-0876
Email:DRGRACEDACANAY
@GMAIL.COM
NPI: 1063542439
License No: 12589
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Fragoso-Corona, Alma, Od¹

15330 Amar Rd La Puente, CA 91744 (626) 961-0432 NPI: 1417000522 License No: OPT11551 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: SU 09:00 AM-12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

La Puente La Puente Fragoso-Corona, Alma, Hernandez, Edward, Od¹ Hernandez, Diane, Od¹ Od^7 15330 Amar Rd 15330 Amar Rd 15330 Amar Rd La Puente, CA 91744 La Puente, CA 91744 La Puente, CA 91744 (626) 961-0432 (626) 961-0432 (626) 961-0432 NPI: 1306995691 Email:LAPUENTE@DRHER License No: OPT8489 optometry.com NANDEZOPTOMETRY.CO **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1326108747 Training Completed: No License No: OPT8738 M NPI: 1417000522 Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; **Cultural Competence** License No: 11551 W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 Training Completed: No AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00 PM AM-12:00 PM AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00 SPANISH: CASTILIAN SPANISH: CASTILIAN AM-12:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Hernandez, Diane, Od⁷ Hernandez, Edward, Od⁷ Safe at home indicator: N 15330 Amar Rd 15330 Amar Rd La Puente, CA 91744 La Puente. CA 91744 Sadri, Ehsan, Md¹ (626) 961-0432 (626) 961-0432 15330 Amar Rd Email:LAPUENTE@DRHER Email:LAPUENTE@DRHER La Puente, CA 91744 NANDEZOPTOMETRY.CO NANDEZOPTOMETRY.CO (626) 961-0432 M Email:A.LOPEZ@VISIONAR M NPI: 1326108747 NPI: 1306995691 YEYEINSTITUTE.COM License No: 8738 License No: 8489 NPI: 1114025780 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence License No: A87053 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Training Completed: No PMPM Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH SPANISH; CASTILIAN SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-12:00 PM

La Puente

Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; Training Completed: No 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00

09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

La Puente

Thong, Salena, Od⁷ 15330 Amar Rd La Puente, CA 91744 (626) 961-0432 Email:drdiane@drhernandez Email:LAPUENTE@DRHER NANDEZOPTOMETRY.CO NPI: 1548767759 License No: 34360 **Cultural Competence** Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

La Verne

Barak, Mark, Md¹ 1911 Foothill Blvd La Verne, CA 91750 (909) 595-5900 NPI: 1467594838 License No: G74472 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMSafe at home indicator: N

Barak, Mark, Md¹ 1911 Foothill Blvd La Verne, CA 91750 (909) 596-5900 NPI: 1467594838 License No: G74472 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

La Verne	La Verne	La Verne	La Verne
Boyer, Kenneth, Od ⁷ 2443 Foothill Blvd La Verne, CA 91750 (909) 596-6756 Email:DRKENBOYEROD@ YAHOO.COM	Chang, Tom, Md ¹ 1911 Foothill Blvd La Verne, CA 91750 (909) 596-5900 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909	Culotta, Anthony, Md ¹ 1911 Foothill Blvd La Verne, CA 91750 (909) 596-5900 Email:aculotta@retina2020.c om	Samuel, Michael, Md ¹ 1911 Foothill Blvd La Verne, CA 91750 (909) 596-5900 Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA 2020.COM
NPI: 1801961453 License No: 8197 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): PORTUGUESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Boyer, Brian, Od ⁷ 2443 Foothill Blvd La Verne, CA 91750	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE	NPI: 1497790018 License No: A97142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;ITALIAN;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E	NPI: 1730175670 License No: A83237 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: VIETNAMES
(909) 596-6756 Email:DRKENBOYEROD@ YAHOO.COM NPI: 1215341896 License No: 14914 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): PORTUGUESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Chang, Tom, Md¹ 1900 Foothill Blvd Suite A La Verne, CA 91750 (909) 596-5900 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Davis, Michael, Md¹ 1911 Foothill Blvd La Verne, CA 91750 (909) 596-5900 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH;	LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

La Verne
Wainess, Reid, Md ¹
1911 Foothill Blvd
La Verne, CA 91750
(909) 596-5900
Email:rwainess@californiaey
eandear.com
NPI: 1396935979
License No: A108766
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN
ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S
PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI
LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E
Safe at home indicator: N

Lakewood

Bovy, Mitch, Od⁷ 3300 E South St Lakewood, CA 90805

(562) 531-2020

Email:MMANGAPIT@SOCA

LEYE.COM NPI: 1215331269 License No: 15012 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Lakewood

Clay, Emma, Md¹⁷ 3300 E South St Lakewood, CA 90805 (562) 531-2020

LEYE.COM

NPI: 1053387365 License No: A83495 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Gordon, Marvin, Md1

3300 E South St Lakewood, CA 90805 (562) 602-5503 NPI: 1386860575 License No: A83747 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Lakewood

Hartman, Carl, Md¹⁷ 3300 E South St Lakewood, CA 90805 (562) 531-2020

Email:MMANGAPIT@SOCA Email:MMANGAPIT@SOCA LEYE.COM

> License No: G60568 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

NPI: 1629052527

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH:

CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET

NAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Khanna, Sandeep, Md¹

5750 Downey Ave Lakewood, CA 90712 (562) 866-8293

Email:LA EYEMD@HOTMA NPI: 1023436391

IL.COM

NPI: 1366514044 License No: A48969 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH

09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00

AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

HINDI;SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Lakewood

Kwok. Kevin. Od⁷ 3300 E South St Lakewood, CA 90805 (562) 531-2020

Email:MMANGAPIT@SOCA

LEYE.COM NPI: 1568813723 License No: 33431 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Ling, John, Md⁷ 3300 E South St Lakewood, CA 90805

(562) 531-2020 Email:CBARRAGAN@SOC

ALEYE.COM License No: A155679 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

MOIINA VISION				
Lakewood	Lakewood	Lakewood	Lakewood	
Nhu, Trinh, Md ¹⁷	Pasquali, Larry, Md ¹⁷	Sand, Nancy, Md ¹	Unzueta, Miguel, Md ¹	
3300 E South St	3300 E South St	3650 South St	5750 Downey Ave	
Lakewood, CA 90805	Lakewood, CA 90805	Lakewood, CA 90712	Lakewood, CA 90712	
(562) 531-2020	(562) 531-2020	(562) 272-4277	(562) 866-8293	
Email:MMANGAPIT@SOCA	Email:MMANGAPIT@SOCA	Email:nancysandmd@gmail.	NPI: 1023040714	
LEYE.COM	LEYE.COM	com	License No: A87565	
NPI: 1083698336	NPI: 1497738082	NPI: 1871675876	Cultural Competence	
License No: G80267	License No: A26153	License No: A46342	Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	
PM	PM	PM	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-6:00 PM	
FRENCH; VIETNAMESÉ	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	FRENCH; GERMAN; SPANIS	Office Staff Language(s):	
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	H; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	
Pasquali, Theodore, Md ¹	Quach, Phung, Od ⁷	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	
3300 E South St	11421 Carson St	Sand, Nancy, Md ¹	Woo, Derrick, Od ⁷	
Lakewood, CA 90805	Lakewood, CA 90715	3650 South St	5532 Woodruff Ave	
(562) 531-2020	(562) 402-1900	Lakewood, CA 90712	Lakewood, CA 90713	
Email:MMANGAPIT@SOCA	Email:PQUACHOD@GMAI	(562) 531-0019	•	
LEYE.COM	L.COM	Email:nancysandmd@gmail.	(562) 867-2020 Email:PACIFICVISIONCARE @GMAIL.COM	
NPI: 1164682738	NPI: 1407912074	com	@GMAIL.COM	
License No: 126375	License No: 12643	NPI: 1871675876	NPI: 1831106491	
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: A46342	License No: 11781	
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	
PM	PM	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	PM	PM	
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	FRENCH; GERMAN; SPANIS	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	
	Safe at home indicator: N	H; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster
Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹⁷	Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹	Baghoumian, Marineh, Od ¹	Bei, Ling, Md ¹
44815 Fig Ave	44815 Fig Ave	44815 Fig Ave	44815 Fig Ave
Lancaster, CA 93534	Lancaster, CA 93534	Lancaster, CA 93534	Lancaster, CA 93534
(661) 206-8469	(661) 949-5955	(800) 898-2020	(661) 206-9753
Email:CREDENTIALING@A	NPI: 1003072786	Email:mbaghoumian@gmail.	Email:lingybei@gmail.com
CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	License No: A108797	com	NPI: 1164740460
NPI: 1003072786	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1972929438	License No: A129618
License No: A108797	Training Completed: No	License No: OPT14842	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
ARABIC;CHINESE;SPANIS	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
H; CASTILIAN	ARABIC;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	AM-2:00 PM	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN
Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH;
44815 Fig Ave	Asis, Stephanie, Od ¹	ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA	CASTILIAN;TAI
Lancaster, CA 93534	44815 Fig Ave	NISH; CASTILIAN	LANGUAGES
(800) 898-2020	Lancaster, CA 93534	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
NPI: 1003072786	(800) 898-2020	Beesley, Rulon, Md ¹	Bei, Ling, Md ¹
License No: A108797	NPI: 1902383540	44404 16th St W Suite 102	44815 Fig Ave
Cultural Competence	License No: 34013	Lancaster, CA 93534	Lancaster, CA 93534
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	(661) 940-0555	(661) 206-8469
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1902892441	Email:lingybei@gmail.com
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: G63031	NPI: 1164740460
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	License No: A129618
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Training Completed: No
AM-2:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	PM	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-2:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
ARABIC;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):		08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
CASTILIAN	SPANISH;		AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE		AM-5:00 PM
	Safe at home indicator: N		Office Staff Language(s):
			ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN
			ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH;
			CASTILIAN;TAI
			LANGUAGES

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Lancaston	Lancaster Lancaster Lancaster Lancaster				
Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster		
Bloom, Jeffrey, Do ¹	Boeckmann, Jessica, Md ¹	Chang, Tom, Md ¹	Chawla, Anuj, Md ¹		
44815 Fig Avenue	44815 Fig Ave	44815 Fig Ave	44815 Fig Ave		
Lancaster, CA 93534	Lancaster, CA 93534	Lancaster, CA 93534	Lancaster, CA 93534		
(800) 898-2020	(661) 206-9753	(800) 898-2020	(661) 206-8469		
Email:credentialing@acuitye	NPI: 1629210679	NPI: 1609848969	NPI: 1083841027		
yegroup.com	License No: A124361	License No: A69909	License No: A136993		
NPI: 1194286773	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence		
License No: 20A21241	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No		
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;		
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH		
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00		
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00		
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	AM-5:00 PM		
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-2:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):		
AM-5:00 PM	ARABIC;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN		
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	Safe at home indicator: N		
Boeckmann, Jessica, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K	Chawla, Anuj, Md ¹		
44815 Fig Ave	Boeckmann, Jessica, Md ¹	OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS	44815 Fig Ave		
Lancaster, CA 93534	44815 Fig Ave	H;	Lancaster, CA 93534		
(661) 206-8469	Lancaster, CA 93534	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	(800) 898-2020		
NPI: 1629210679	(800) 898-2020	NAMESE	NPI: 1083841027		
License No: A124361	NPI: 1629210679	Safe at home indicator: N	License No: A136993		
Cultural Competence	License No: A124361	Chawla, Anuj, Md ¹	Cultural Competence		
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	44815 Fig Ave	Training Completed: No		
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Lancaster, CA 93534	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;		
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	(661) 949-5955	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH		
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	NPI: 1083841027	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00		
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	License No: A136993	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00		
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Cultural Competence	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00		
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	Training Completed: No	AM-2:00 PM		
ARABIC;SPANISH;	AM-2:00 PM	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Office Staff Language(s):		
CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	SPANISH; CASTILIAN		
Safe at home indicator: N	ARABIC;SPANISH;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N		
The second invitation of	CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00			
	0.00.00	5.00 F.M.			

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster
Chea, Lisa, Od¹ 44815 Fig Avenue Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 Email:Ichea926@gmail.com NPI: 1902341472 License No: OPT33615 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): JAPANESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chen, Brian, Md¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 Email:bchen@californiaeyea ndear.com NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Chen, Alexander, Md ⁷ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 206-8469 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chen, Alexander, Md ¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Chen, Brian, Md¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 206-8469 Email:bchen@californiaeyea ndear.com NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN DAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Chu, Selena, Od¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 Email:CVOLBY@CALEYEM S.COM NPI: 1164787628 License No: OPT33549 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Lancaster Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1770921942 License No: OPT14634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Davis, Michael, Md¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 206-8469 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE:MANDAR:SPANI
Chen, Brian, Md ¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 Email:bchen@californiaeyea ndear.com NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	(800) 898-2020 NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Chu, Selena, Od¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 Email:CVOLBY@CALEYEM S.COM NPI: 1164787628 License No: OPT33549 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	(661) 206-8469 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM
AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN DAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N		08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N	SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Molina Vision

Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster
Davis, Michael, Md ¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 949-5955 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Davis, Michael, Md ¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Du, Elizabeth, Md¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 206-8469 NPI: 1730393398 License No: C142813 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Du, Elizabeth, Md¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1730393398 License No: C142813 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Dyer, Sharon, Od¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1063866887 License No: OPT33450 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Estrada, Gloria, Od¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1992937197 License No: OPT13843 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Goldstone, Adam, Od ⁷ 44665 Valley Central Way Lancaster, CA 93536 (661) 942-7007 Email:DRADAMGOLDSTON E@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1316972995 License No: 11051 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Goldstone, Adam, Od ¹ 44815 Fig Avenue Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1316972995 License No: OPT11051 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

www.healthnet.com / 127 Volume 12, 2023

Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster
Goldstone, Adam, Od¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1316972995 License No: OPT11051 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Javidi, Saeed, Md² 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 206-8469 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1487183364 License No: A 171480 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Javidi, Saeed, Md¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1487183364 License No: A171480 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Johnson, Leonidas, Od¹ 1739 W Avenue J Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 945-4502 NPI: 1912022641 License No: OPT8254 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Karapetian, Elena, Od ⁷ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 206-8469 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1184250417 License No: 34514 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN Safe at home indicator: N Kataria, Hardeep, Od ¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 206-8469 Email:KATARIAHARDEEP @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1043564362 License No: OPT15370 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN DAR;PANJABI; PUNJABI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Kataria, Hardeep, Od¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 Email:KATARIAHARDEEP @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1043564362 License No: OPT15370 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN DAR;PANJABI; PUNJABI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Kim, Janet, Md¹ 1739 W Avenue J Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 945-4502 Email:JGARCES@AZUVISI ON.COM NPI: 1336374123 License No: A123752 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster
Kim, Heawon, Od ¹	Kim, Melody, Od ¹	Lean, John, Md ¹	Lee, Juliane, Od ¹
44815 Fig Avenue	44815 Fig Ave	1672 W Avenue J	44815 Fig Ave
Lancaster, CA 93534	Lancaster, CA 93534	Lancaster, CA 93534	Lancaster, CA 93534
(800) 898-2020	(661) 949-5955	(661) 945-3628	(661) 206-8469
NPI: 1912517707	NPI: 1487082749	NPI: 1962513465	NPI: 1780890749
License No: OPT34584	License No: OPT14726	License No: A41624	License No: OPT12165
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-6:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Kim, Charles, Od ⁷	KOREAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN
1731 E Avenue J	Safe at home indicator: N	_	Safe at home indicator: N
Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 948-1478	Kim, Melody, Od ¹	Lee, Juliane, Od¹ 44815 Fig Ave	Lillo, Oscar, Od ⁷
Email:PROVIDERS@MARC	44815 Fig Ave	Lancaster, CA 93534	44815 Fig Ave
HVISIONCARE.COM	Lancaster, CA 93534	(800) 898-2020	Lancaster, CA 93534
NPI: 1518004688	(800) 898-2020	NPI: 1780890749	(661) 206-8469
License No: 9163	NPI: 1487082749	License No: OPT12165	Email:CREDENTIALING@A
Cultural Competence	License No: OPT14726	Cultural Competence	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1669435509
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: 13656
PM	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence
Safe at home indicator: N	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Training Completed: No
	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	PM
	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	AM-2:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N
	AM-2:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Luque, Lee Jiuan, Od ¹
	Office Staff Language(s):	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR	44665 Valley Central Way
	KOREAN;SPANISH;	EAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Lancaster, CA 93536
	CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	(949) 726-2842
	Safe at home indicator: N		NPI: 1316917339
			License No: OPT11937
			Cultural Competence
			Training Completed: No
			Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
			PM
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster
Mancilla, Raul, Od ¹	Mao, Kathy, Od ¹	Nguyen, Meggie, Od ¹	Pak, Joseph, Od ⁷
44815 Fig Ave	44815 Fig Ave	44815 Fig Ave	44815 Fig Ave
Lancaster, CA 93534	Lancaster, CA 93534	Lancaster, CA 93534	Lancaster, CA 93534
(800) 898-2020	(800) 898-2020	(800) 898-2020	(661) 206-8469
NPI: 1487706198	NPI: 1053830158	NPI: 1649552548	Email:CREDENTIALING@A
License No: OPT12705	License No: 33828TLG	License No: OPT15342TLG	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1073192100
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 34773
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM
AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	Safe at home indicator: N
AM-2:00 PM	AM-2:00 PM	AM-2:00 PM	Pak, Joseph, Od ¹
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	44815 Fig Ave
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	SPANISH;	Lancaster, CA 93534
Safe at home indicator: N	SH;	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	(800) 898-2020
Mancilla, Raul, Od ¹	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Safe at home indicator: N	Email:CREDENTIALING@A
44815 Fig Ave	Safe at home indicator: N	Opatowsky, Ira, Md¹	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM
Lancaster, CA 93534	Nguyen, Trung, Od ⁷	42543 8th St W	NPI: 1073192100
(661) 206-8469	44407 10th St W Ste B	Lancaster, CA 93534	License No: 34773
NPI: 1487706198	Lancaster, CA 93534	(661) 948-4347	Cultural Competence
License No: OPT12705	(661) 942-3849	NPI: 1659374445	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Email:TRUNGHNGUYENOD	License No: G73429	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	@GMAIL.COM	Cultural Competence	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	NPI: 1548572340	Training Completed: No	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	License No: 13978	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Cultural Competence	PM	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Training Completed: No	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-2:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Opatowsky, Ira, Md ¹	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-2:00 PM	PM	44804 10th St W	KOREAN;SPANISH;
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Lancaster, CA 93534	CASTILIAN
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH;	(661) 948-4373	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	NPI: 1659374445	
	Safe at home indicator: N	License No: G73429	
		Cultural Competence	
		Training Completed: No	
		Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	
		PM	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Ε

	Molina
Lancaster	Lancaster
Parks, David, Md ¹	Sakhakorn, Yasaman, Od ¹
42543 8th St W	44815 Fig Ave
Lancaster, CA 93534	Lancaster, CA 93534
(661) 948-4361	(800) 898-2020
NPI: 1841381688	NPI: 1285015115
License No: G78517	License No: OPT15262
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-2:00 PM
RUSSIAN;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N
CASTILIAN	Samuel, Michael, Md ¹
Safe at home indicator: N	44815 Fig Ave
Rose, Michael, Md ¹	Lancaster, CA 93534
1359 W Avenue J	(661) 206-9753
Lancaster, CA 93534	Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA
(818) 784-6269	2020.COM
NPI: 1861593006	NPI: 1730175670
License No: G33914	License No: A83237
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
TH 09:00 AM-11:00 PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
CHINESE;CROATIAN;MAN	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
DAR;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN
	ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH;
	CASTILIAN;TAI
	LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES
	Ε
	Safe at home indicator: N

Lancaster Lancaster Samuel, Michael, Md¹ Samuel, Michael, Md¹ 44815 Fig Ave 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 949-5955 (800) 898-2020 Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA 2020.COM 2020.COM NPI: 1730175670 NPI: 1730175670 License No: A83237 License No: A83237 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): AM-2:00 PM ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN Office Staff Language(s): ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN CASTILIAN;TAI ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster
Samuel, Michael, Md ¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 206-8469 Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA 2020.COM NPI: 1730175670 License No: A83237 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	Shaghoyan, Karine, Od ⁷ 516 W Lancaster Blvd Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 949-1511 Email:LANCASTEROPTOM ETRY@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1164777025 License No: 14462 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA NISH; CASTILIAN	So, Emily, Od ¹ 44414 Valley Central Way Lancaster, CA 93536 (661) 723-3129 NPI: 1619295334 License No: OPT13859 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR	Sodhi, Avneet, Md ¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 206-8469 NPI: 1982929105 License No: A136814 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN DAR;PANJABI; PUNJABI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;TAI LANGUAGES

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster
Lancaster Su, Susan, Od¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 206-8469 NPI: 1639553217 License No: OPT15315 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM, S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Henry, Od¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1467846709 License No: OPT15159 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;KORE AN Safe at home indicator: N	Tran, Henry, Od¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 949-5955 NPI: 1467846709 License No: OPT15159 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;KORE AN Safe at home indicator: N Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 7 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 206-8469 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766	Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 206-9753 Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 1359 W Avenue J Lancaster, CA 93534 (818) 784-6269 Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-11:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E	Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 206-8469 Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster	Lancaster
Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 949-5955 Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N	Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 44815 Fig Avenue Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N	Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N Ward Ii, Michael, Md¹ 44815 Fig Ave Lancaster, CA 93534 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1174020689 License No: 20A19894 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Yang, Christopher, Md¹ 44241 15th St W Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 949-5955 NPI: 1639480692 License No: A129077 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Lawndale Hecht, Matthew, Md¹ 7 4161 Redondo Beach Blvd Ste 300 Lawndale, CA 90260 (310) 370-5648 Email:NINASHAD4223@GN AIL.COM NPI: 1184783508 License No: A64034 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Hecht, Matthew, Md¹ 4161 Redondo Beach Blvd Lawndale, CA 90260 (310) 370-5648 NPI: 1184783508 License No: A64034 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Hecht, Matthew, Md¹ 4161 Redondo Beach Blvd Lawndale, CA 90260 (310) 370-5648 NPI: 1184783508 License No: A64034 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

FRENCH; SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN

Lomita

Kaspian, Susan, Od⁷ 1735 Pacific Coast Hwy Lomita, CA 90717 (310) 325-0986 **Email:PROSPECTOPTOME** TRY@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1124162151 License No: 13200 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

PM

CASTILIAN

Lomita Lee, Joseph, Md1 2030 Pacific Coast Hwy Lomita, CA 90717 (310) 325-8023 RY NPI: 1558458364 License No: A60445 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **KOREAN** Safe at home indicator: N Su. Zen-Ni. Od⁷ 2245 Lomita Blvd Lomita, CA 90717 (310) 534-1873 Email:SOUTHBAYEYECAR E@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1225138035 License No: 12006 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH; Safe at home indicator: N

Long Beach

Alasil, Tarek, Md¹⁷ 3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1003072786 License No: A108797 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; CHINESE; SPANIS H; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Alasil, Tarek, Md1 3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 NPI: 1003072786 License No: A108797 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

Long Beach Allen, Daniel, Od⁷ 2280 E Carson St Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 422-2020 Email:LONGBEACH@TOTA LVISIONLLC.COM NPI: 1356759146 License No: 15103 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH: **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Bedrood, Sahar, Md¹ 3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 NPI: 1871851923 License No: A124192 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Office Staff Language(s):

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

ARABIC:SPANISH:

AM-5:00 PM

CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Long Beach Bei. Lina. Md¹ 3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 Email:lingybei@gmail.com NPI: 1164740460 License No: A129618 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN:TAI **LANGUAGES** Safe at home indicator: N Bloom, Jeffrey, Do¹ 3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 Email:credentialing@acuitye yegroup.com NPI: 1194286773 License No: 20A21241 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Long Beach Boeckmann, Jessica, Md¹ 3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 NPI: 1629210679 License No: A124361 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Brookman, Myles, Md^{1 7} 5991 E Spring St Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 938-9945 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1063874139 License No: A169569 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Long Beach Brookman, Myles, Md¹ 5991 E Spring St Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 938-9945 NPI: 1063874139 License No: A169569 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Brookman, Myles, Md¹ 2600 Redondo Ave Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 496-3600 NPI: 1063874139 License No: A169569 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM

Long Beach Casey, Richard, Md¹ 5991 E Spring St Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 938-9945 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1609890797 License No: G69608 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Casey, Richard, Md^{1 7} 5991 E Spring St Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 938-9945 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1609890797 License No: G69608 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Long Beach

Chang, Tom, Md¹ 3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; ARMENIAN; CHINE SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K OREAN; MANDAR; SPANIS

CASTILIAN:TAGALOG:VIET NAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Chawla, Anuj, Md¹

3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 NPI: 1083841027 License No: A136993 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Long Beach

Chea. Lisa. Od1 3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 Email:lchea926@gmail.com NPI: 1902341472 License No: OPT33615 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

Molina Vision

Long Beach

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): JAPANESE; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

Chew, Wesley, Od1 2572 Atlantic Ave

Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 424-0931

Email:pbrailsfordmd@sbcglo bal.net

NPI: 1952714446 License No: OPT14901 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI

SH;

CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Choy, Andrew, Md1 4100 Long Beach Blvd Long Beach, CA 90809 (562) 426-3925 NPI: 1871513168 License No: G19289 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): JAPANESE: MANDAR: SPAN Safe at home indicator: N ISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Culotta, Anthony, Md¹

3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931

Email:aculotta@retina2020.c NPI: 1598784415 om

NPI: 1497790018 License No: A97142 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; ITALIAN; SPANIS H; CASTILIAN; TAI

LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES

Safe at home indicator: N

Dang, Jennifer, Od1 3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 NPI: 1770921942 License No: OPT14634 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM De La Pena, William, Md^{1 7}

1760 Termino Ave Long Beach, CA 90804 (323) 728-5500 Email:PROVIDERS@MARC HVISIONCARE.COM License No: A31272 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

E

Long Beach	Long Beach	Long Beach	Long Beach
Doan, Tu, Od ¹	Eap, Stephen, Od ⁷	Gasperini, Julie, Md ¹	Go, Jonathan, Do ¹
4300 Long Beach Blvd	6541 E Spring St	4300 Long Beach Blvd	2650 Elm Ave
Long Beach, CA 90807	Long Beach, CA 90808	Long Beach, CA 90807	Long Beach, CA 90806
(562) 591-7700	(562) 496-3365	(562) 984-7024	(562) 427-5409
NPI: 1861557712	Email:EAPOPTOMETRY@	NPI: 1104022045	NPI: 1902332349
License No: OPT13009	OUTLOOK.COM	License No: A98995	License No: 20A18903
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1437273695	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	License No: 10107	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	SPANISH;
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG
Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
VIETNAMESE	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH;	Goldstone, Harvey, Od ¹
Safe at home indicator: N	Fawzi, Amani, Md ¹	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	2280 East Carson Street
Dominguez, Charles, Od ¹	2801 Atlantic Ave	NAMESE	Long Beach, CA 90807
1760 Termino Ave	Long Beach, CA 90806	Safe at home indicator: N	(542) 422-2020
Long Beach, CA 90804	(562) 933-2000	Go, Jonathan, Do ¹	NPI: 1912018995
(323) 728-5500	NPI: 1558416313	2650 Elm Ave	License No: OPT5273
NPI: 1063437507	License No: A80549	Long Beach, CA 90806	Cultural Competence
License No: OPT 12292 TPA	•	(562) 427-5406	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1902332349	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: 20A18903	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Training Completed: No	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	PM	AM-4:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	ARABIC;GERMAN;SPANIS	SPANISH;	CHINESE;SPANISH;
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	H; CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG	CASTILIAN;TAI
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	LANGUAGES
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Long Beach

Goldstone, Harvey, Od1 2280 E Carson St Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 422-2020 NPI: 1912018995 License No: OPT5273 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN;TAI

LANGUAGES

PM

Goldstone, Alan, Od⁷ 2280 E Carson St Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 422-2020 Email:LONGBEACH@TOTA LVISIONLLC.COM NPI: 1649381641 License No: 12297 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Long Beach Grant- Acquah, Kweku,

Md¹⁷ 3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1831327626

License No: 54838 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Grant-Acquah, Kweku, Md¹ 3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931

Email:KWEKU@GMAIL.CO

NPI: 1831327626 License No: A126202 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;SP ANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Grant-Acquah, Kweku, Md¹ 2572 Atlantic Ave Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 424-0931 Email:KWEKU@GMAIL.CO

Long Beach

Molina Vision

NPI: 1831327626 License No: A126202 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;SP ANISH: CASTILIAN

Grant-Acquah, Kweku, Md¹ 2572 Atlantic Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (626) 568-8838

Safe at home indicator: N

Email:KWEKU@GMAIL.CO

NPI: 1831327626 License No: A126202 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;SP ANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Guerret, Michael, Od⁷ 4130 N Viking Way Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 496-2020 Email:INFO.TECOLB@GMA IL.COM NPI: 1053911842 License No: 34723 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Hoang, Ngoc Yen, Od⁷ 3705 E South St Long Beach, CA 90805 (562) 790-2460

Email:NYHOANG562@GMA

IL.COM

NPI: 1609993682 License No: 11650 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH;

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Long Beach	Long Beach	Long Beach	Long Beach
Huizar, Frederick, Od ⁷ 500 W Willow St Long Beach, CA 90806	Huynh, Anthony, Od ⁷ 5991 E Spring St Long Beach, CA 90808	Khraishi, Terry, Od ¹ 2280 E Carson St Long Beach, CA 90807	Kim, Janet, Md ¹⁷ 5991 E Spring St Long Beach, CA 90808
(562) 427-5527 Email:HUIZAROPTOMETRY @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1023159100	ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1073611885	(562) 422-2020 NPI: 1205878634 License No: OPT12311 Cultural Competence	(562) 938-9945 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1336374123
License No: 9650 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM	License No: 11426 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM	Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	License No: A123752 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;CHINESE;ITALIAN; JAPANESE;KOREAN;MAN	Safe at home indicator: N Koeler, Thu, Od ⁷ 3705 E South St Long Beach, CA 90805
Huynh, Anthony, Od ¹ 5991 E Spring St Long Beach, CA 90808	Jalalat, Parisa, Od ¹ 5991 E Spring St Long Beach, CA 90808	DAR;PORTUGUESE;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	(562) 790-2460 Email:NYHOANG562@GMA IL.COM
(562) 938-9945 NPI: 1073611885 License No: OPT11426 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	(562) 938-9945 NPI: 1184140915 License No: OPT33762 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Khraishi, Terry, Od ¹ 2280 E Carson St Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 422-2020 NPI: 1205878634 License No: OPT12311	NPI: 1477663565 License No: 13122 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s): VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N
VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Sale at Home Huicator. N	ARABIC;CHINESE;ITALIAN; JAPANESE;KOREAN;MAN DAR;PORTUGUESE;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Molina Vision			
Long Beach	Long Beach	Long Beach	Long Beach
Kohara, Eunice, Do ¹	Le, Huong, Od ¹	Le, Dana, Od ⁷	Lee, Juliane, Od ¹
2865 Atlantic Ave	5991 E Spring St	5991 E Spring St	3816 Woodruff Ave
Long Beach, CA 90806	Long Beach, CA 90808	Long Beach, CA 90808	Long Beach, CA 90808
(562) 988-2020	(562) 938-9945	(562) 938-9945	(562) 424-0931
NPI: 1386899631	NPI: 1750894630	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	NPI: 1780890749
License No: 20A11347	License No: 33843	ZULVISION.COM	License No: OPT12165
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1285030015	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 15151	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):
JAPANESE	Le, Huong, Od ⁷	CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR
Safe at home indicator: N	5991 E Spring St	Safe at home indicator: N	EAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Lauro, Patrick, Od ⁷	Long Beach, CA 90808	Lee, Scott, Od ⁷	Safe at home indicator: N
3530 Atlantic Ave	(562) 938-9945	2280 E Carson St	Lee, Jennifer, Od ¹
Long Beach, CA 90807	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Long Beach, CA 90807	Lee, Jennifer, Od ¹ 3816 Woodruff Ave
(562) 424-6938	ZULVISION.COM	(562) 422-2020	Long Beach, CA 90808
Email:DRPLAURO@GMAIL.	NPI: 1750894630	Email:LONGBEACH@TOTA	Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 NPI: 1891147351
COM	License No: 33843	LVISIONLLC.COM	NI 1. 1001177001
NPI: 1275691875	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1407289259	License No: A153111
License No: 8772	Training Completed: No	License No: 11911	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	PM	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
ITALIAN;SPANISH;		SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM
CASTILIAN		Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Long Beach	Long Beach	Long Beach	Long Beach
Long Beach Lee, Juliane, Od¹ 2572 Atlantic Ave Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 424-0931 NPI: 1780890749 License No: OPT12165 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Lim, Derrick, Od² 5649 Atlantic Ave Long Beach, CA 90805 (562) 422-3378 Email:DRDGL@YAHOO.CO M NPI: 1073504262 License No: 10509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Lim, Derrick, Od¹ 5657 Atlantic Ave Long Beach, CA 90805 (562) 422-3378 NPI: 1073504262 License No: OPT10509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Logan, Dwayne, Md¹ 7 5991 E Spring St Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 938-9945 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1164520714 License No: G68583 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Logan, Dwayne, Md¹ 5991 E Spring St Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 938-9945 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1164520714 License No: G68583 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Manchandia, Ajay, Md¹ 4100 Long Beach Blvd Long Beach, CA 90809 (562) 426-3925 NPI: 1720243082 License No: A120510 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI Safe at home indicator: N	Martinez, Carlos, Md¹ 3325 Palo Verde Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 421-2757 NPI: 1710093083 License No: A68745 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Marvasti, Amir, Md¹ 709 E Anaheim St Long Beach, CA 90813 (562) 591-7700 NPI: 1568882751 License No: A140382 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Marvasti, Amir, Md¹ 4300 Long Beach Blvd Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 591-7700 NPI: 1568882751 License No: A140382 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Marvasti, Amir, Md¹ 4300 Long Beach Blvd Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 591-7700 NPI: 1568882751 License No: A140382 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Long Beach

Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹ 1760 Termino Ave Long Beach, CA 90804 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Menghani, Ravi, Md¹ 1945 Palo Verde Ave Long Beach, CA 90815 (562) 297-0880 NPI: 1518285360 License No: A115755 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Long Beach Montana-Collins, Claudia,

Molina Vision

Long Beach

 Od^1 5991 E Spring St Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 938-9945 Email:cmontanacollins@yah oo.com NPI: 1669558557 License No: OPT12170 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Nguyen, Bao-Thu, Md¹ 4300 Long Beach Blvd Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 591-7700 NPI: 1538137666 License No: A62609 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH;

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Nguyen, Meggie, Od¹ 3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 NPI: 1649552548 License No: OPT15342TLG **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N Nguyen, Nancy, Od⁷ 5991 E Spring St Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 938-9945 Email:CREDENTIALING@A

ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1689786378 License No: 12631TPL Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Safe at home indicator: N

Nguyen, Huyen, Od¹ 2135 E Anaheim St Long Beach, CA 90804 (562) 621-1457 NPI: 1851487201 License No: A160183 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **CENTRAL**

KHMER; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Nguyen, Randall, Md¹

4300 Long Beach Blvd Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 984-7024 NPI: 1750382008 License No: A55189 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH:

CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Long Beach Long Beach Long Beach Long Beach Pham. Brian. Od⁷ Nguyen, Meggie, Od¹ Patel, Harshad, Md¹ Pathak, Nimesh, Md¹ 3816 Woodruff Ave 3900 Long Beach Blvd 619 Pine Ave 2865 Atlantic Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 Long Beach, CA 90806 Long Beach, CA 90807 Long Beach, CA 90802 (562) 988-2020 (562) 988-8668 (562) 366-0777 (562) 424-0931 NPI: 1649552548 NPI: 1861803157 Email:nimesh.pathak1@gma Email:QUALITYEYEDOC@ License No: OPT15342TLG License No: A156730 il.com HOTMAIL.COM **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** NPI: 1396904975 NPI: 1881665743 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No License No: A113231 License No: 12346 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** PM W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SPANISH; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE AM-5:00 PM 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 JAPANESE; SPANISH: GUJARATI;HINDI;SPANISH; AM-5:00 PM CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Pak, Joseph, Od⁷ CASTILIAN Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N 3816 Woodruff Ave Safe at home indicator: N GUJARATI;HINDI;CENTRAL Phan. Mimi. Od¹ Long Beach, CA 90808 KHMER; SPANISH; Pathak, Nimesh, Md¹ 5991 E Spring St (562) 424-0931 **CASTILIAN** Email:CREDENTIALING@A 5175 E Pacific Coast Hwy Long Beach, CA 90808 Safe at home indicator: N Long Beach, CA 90804 (562) 938-9945 CUITYEYEGROUP.COM Perez, Evelyn, Od¹ NPI: 1073192100 (562) 431-2748 Email:s.khin@atlantiseyecar License No: 34773 Email:nimesh.pathak1@gma 3816 Woodruff Ave e.com NPI: 1598187924 **Cultural Competence** il.com Long Beach, CA 90808 Training Completed: No NPI: 1396904975 (562) 424-0931 License No: 14705 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 License No: A113231 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net Cultural Competence PM **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1124101084 Training Completed: No Safe at home indicator: N Training Completed: No License No: OPT10155 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 **Cultural Competence** W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Patel, Harshad, Md¹ PMTraining Completed: No 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 2865 Atlantic Ave Office Staff Language(s): Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Long Beach, CA 90806 GUJARATI;HINDI;CENTRAL W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM (562) 988-2020 Office Staff Language(s): KHMER; SPANISH; 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 NPI: 1861803157 CASTILIAN AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 VIETNAMESE License No: A156730 Safe at home indicator: N AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N **Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No SPANISH; CASTILIAN Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Safe at home indicator: N PMOffice Staff Language(s): GUJARATI;HINDI;SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Long Beach

Phan. Mimi. Od¹ 5901 E 7th St Long Beach, CA 90822 (949) 307-9248 Email:s.khin@atlantiseyecar

e.com NPI: 1598187924 License No: 14705 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N Quach, Phuc, Od1

VIETNAMESE

3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 NPI: 1770617805 License No: 12891 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Long Beach

Renner, Morgan, Md¹⁷ 3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1649565920 License No: A142841 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Renner, Morgan, Md¹

3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 Email:mrenner@retina2020.

com

NPI: 1649565920 License No: A142841 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

CHINESE

Long Beach

Ridenour, Joseph, Od¹ 2650 Elm Ave Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 427-5406 NPI: 1811576192 License No: OPT34789 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Ridenour, Joseph, Od¹ 2650 Elm Ave Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 427-5409 NPI: 1811576192 License No: OPT34789 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Roh, Michael, Md¹ 4300 Long Beach Blvd Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 984-7024 NPI: 1386684629 License No: A94706

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Long Beach

Roh. Michael. Md¹ 4300 Long Beach Blvd Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 984-7024 NPI: 1386684629 License No: A94706 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **KOREAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Roizenblatt, Roberto, Md¹ 4300 Long Beach Blvd Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 984-7024 Email:RROINZENBLATT@ **GMAIL.COM** NPI: 1952564064 License No: A109738 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

HEBREW; PORTUGUESE; S

Safe at home indicator: N

PANISH: CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Long Beach	Long Beach	Long Beach	Long Beach	
Tran, Henry, Od ¹ 3816 Woodruff Ave Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 424-0931 NPI: 1467846709 License No: OPT15159 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;KORE AN	Tran, Mailan, Od ¹ 5991 E Spring St Long Beach, CA 90808 (562) 938-9945 NPI: 1669785069 License No: 13984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE	Tran, Dan, Md ¹ 4300 Long Beach Blvd Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 591-7700 NPI: 1487767190 License No: G833738 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CENTRAL KHMER;SPANISH;	Trieu, Angie, Od ⁷ 2280 E Carson St Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 422-2020 Email:LONGBEACH@TOTA LVISIONLLC.COM NPI: 1851821888 License No: 33689 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Turner, Christina, Od ⁷	
Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Mailan, Od¹ 2600 Redondo Ave Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 496-3600 NPI: 1669785069 License No: 13984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Stephanie, Od¹ 4300 Long Beach Blvd Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 591-7700 NPI: 1619504081 License No: OPT34591 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Mailan, Od¹ 2600 Redondo Ave Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 496-3600 NPI: 1669785069 License No: 13984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH;	1150 E Artesia Blvd Long Beach, CA 90805 (562) 728-8087 Email:EYELANDOPTOMET RY@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1326312372 License No: 14335 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Aguilar, Shana, Od ⁵	Alahdadi-Ovanessian,	Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹	Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹
12100 Wilshire Blvd	Adrina, Od ¹	2400 N Broadway	1127 Wilshire Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90025	4170 Verdugo Rd	Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90017
(800) 485-9196	Los Angeles, CA 90065	(626) 269-5355	(213) 481-3937
Email:CREDENTIALING@VI	(323) 255-8093	NPI: 1003072786	NPI: 1003072786
SIONTOLEARN.ORG	NPI: 1942333596	License No: A108797	License No: A108797
NPI: 1467545590	License No: OPT12108	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: 12634	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	Hours: W 10:00 AM-5:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	PM; TH 10:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
PM	S 10:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	10:00 AM-3:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN;GERMAN;SPA	ARABIC;SPANISH;	ARABIC;SPANISH;
Akhamzadeh, Desireh, Od ⁷	NISH; CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN
955 Carrillo Dr	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Los Angeles, CA 90048	Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹	Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹	Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹
(323) 954-5800	2400 N Broadway	2400 N Broadway	2400 N Broadway
Email:HOLLYWOODVISION	Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90031
CENTER@TOTALVISIONLL	(626) 568-8838	(323) 221-6121	(323) 221-6121
C.COM	NPI: 1003072786	NPI: 1003072786	NPI: 1003072786
NPI: 1437500196	License No: A108797	License No: A108797	License No: A108797
License No: 33412	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
KOREAN;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM	AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-4:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	ARABIC;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	ARABIC;SPANISH;
	CASTILIAN	ARABIC;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN
	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹	Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹	Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹⁷	Alenbaugh, Larry, Od ¹
2400 N Broadway	1127 Wilshire Blvd	2400 N Broadway	150 N Reno St
Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90017	Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90026
(800) 898-2020	(800) 898-2020	(323) 221-6186	(213) 380-7298
NPI: 1003072786	NPI: 1003072786	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	NPI: 1881631885
License No: A108797	License No: A108797	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	License No: OPT12542
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1003072786	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: A108797	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-4:30 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	ARABIC;CHINESE;SPANIS	Safe at home indicator: N
ARABIC;SPANISH;	ARABIC;SPANISH;	H; CASTILIAN	Allen, Daniel, Od ⁷
CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	955 Carrillo Dr
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Albear, Sinan, Md¹	Los Angeles, CA 90048
Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹	Alasil, Tarek, Md ^{1 7}	1127 Wilshire Blvd	(323) 954-5800
8616 La Tijera Blvd	8616 La Tijera Blvd	Los Angeles, CA 90017	Email:HOLLYWOODVISION
Los Angeles, CA 90045	Los Angeles, CA 90045	(213) 413-7301	CENTER@TOTALVISIONLL
(310) 673-2020	(310) 673-2020	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	C.COM
NPI: 1003072786	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	NPI: 1356759146
License No: A108797	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	NPI: 1609371822	License No: 15103
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1003072786	License No: A186632	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	License No: A108797	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	PM
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Safe at home indicator: N
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Andon, Victor, Od ¹
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	139 S Alvarado St
Office Staff Language(s):	ARABIC;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM	Los Angeles, CA 90057
ARABIC;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	(213) 484-0170
CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	ARABIC	NPI: 1811585300
Safe at home indicator: N		Safe at home indicator: N	License No: OPT34759
			Cultural Competence
			Training Completed: No
			Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
			W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
			09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
			AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

AM-6:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Andon, Victor, Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1811585300 License No: OPT34759 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Andon, Victor, Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1811585300 License No: OPT34759

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-6:00 PM

Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;

W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00

Safe at home indicator: N

License No: A26642 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Azarian, Narine, Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-0170 NPI: 1578046546 License No: OPT34104 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

(844) 211-5462

NPI: 1356411771

Aye, Mg San, Md¹

1700 E Cesar E Chavez Ave

Los Angeles, CA 90033

Los Angeles Los Angeles Baghoumian, Marineh, Od¹ Azarian, Narine, Od¹ 2400 N Broadway 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1578046546 Email:mbaghoumian@gmail. License No: OPT34104 com **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1972929438 Training Completed: No License No: OPT14842 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; **Cultural Competence** W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH Training Completed: No 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 Office Staff Language(s): AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 **ARMENIAN** AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00 Safe at home indicator: N AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Azarian, Narine, Od¹ ARMENIAN; RUSSIAN; SPA 139 S Alvarado St NISH: CASTILIAN Los Angeles, CA 90057 Safe at home indicator: N (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1578046546 Baghoumian, Marineh, Od1 License No: OPT34104 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 **Cultural Competence** (800) 898-2020 Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: Email:mbaghoumian@gmail. W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH com NPI: 1972929438 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 License No: OPT14842 AM-6:00 PM **Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No ARMENIAN Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Safe at home indicator: N W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 Bababeygy, Shimon, Md¹ AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 11681 Gorham Ave AM-5:00 PM Los Angeles, CA 90049 Office Staff Language(s): (310) 666-7020 ARMENIAN; RUSSIAN; SPA NPI: 1457582918 NISH; CASTILIAN License No: A115805 Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

PM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Safe at home indicator: N

Baghoumian, Marineh, Od¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 Email:mbaghoumian@gmail.

com

NPI: 1972929438 License No: OPT14842 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA

NISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Bai, Steven, Od¹

1414 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015 (310) 944-9393

NPI: 1497858930 License No: OPT8375 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

KOREAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Bai, Steven, Od¹ 3030 W Olympic Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90006 (213) 487-4488

NPI: 1497858930 License No: OPT8375 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

KOREAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Balfour, Andrew, Od⁷

555 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90013 (213) 627-5911

Email:ABALF4@AOL.COM

NPI: 1902819568 License No: 6862 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Banuelos, Lydia, Md¹ 5120 W Goldleaf Cir

5120 W Goldleaf Cir Los Angeles, CA 90056 (310) 819-9500

NPI: 1518939354

License No: A65937 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Barnes, Alisa, Od⁷

623 W 6th St Los Angeles, CA 90017

(213) 629-4691 Los Angeles, Ca Email:DOWNTOWNLAVISIO (310) 673-2020

Email:DOWNTOWNLAVISION@ATT.NET

NPI: 1275503476 License No: 9434

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Bastro Buckley, Martha, Od¹

7447 N Figueroa St Los Angeles, CA 90041 (323) 257-3937

NPI: 1376844993 License No: OPT11560 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Bastro Buckley, Martha,

Od¹

8616 La Tijera Bvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020

NPI: 1376844993 License No: OPT11560 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Beasley, Jesse, Od⁷ 10024 S Vermont Ave

Los Angeles, CA 90044 (323) 756-1114

Email:MOECC.10024@GMA

IL.COM

NPI: 1457434409 License No: 3990 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles Bedrood, Sahar, Md¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 481-3937 NPI: 1871851923 License No: A124192 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Bedrood, Sahar, Md¹ 3545 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 898-2020

NPI: 1871851923 License No: A124192 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Bedrood, Sahar, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 NPI: 1871851923 License No: A124192 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Bei. Lina. Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 Email:lingybei@gmail.com NPI: 1164740460 License No: A129618 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Bellomy, Linda, Od¹ 2080 Century Park East Los Angeles, CA 90067 (310) 271-0120 NPI: 1346478591 License No: 13719 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Berry, Jesse, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2181 NPI: 1649447491 License No: A109638 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Los Angeles

Berry, Jesse, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 226-3406 NPI: 1649447491 License No: A109638 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Berry, Jesse, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1649447491 License No: A109638 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Besem, Seymour, Od⁷ 11870 Santa Monica Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90025 (310) 207-5050 Email:CMOREDR@SBCGL **OBAL.NET** NPI: 1275626228 License No: 5817 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Safe at home indicator: N

PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles
Bhakhrani, Sana, Od ¹
139 S Alvarado St
Los Angeles, CA 90057
(213) 484-0170
NPI: 1275846966
License No: OPT14000
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-6:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N
Bhakhrani, Sana, Od ¹
139 S Alvarado St
Los Angeles, CA 90057
(323) 728-5500
NPI: 1275846966
License No: OPT14000
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-6:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N
Bhakhrani, Sana, Od ¹
139 S Alvarado St
Los Angeles, CA 90057
(323) 728-5500
NPI: 1275846966
License No: OPT14000
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N
oale at nome mulcator. N

Los Angeles Bhandarkar, Sunil, Md¹ 321 N Larchmont Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90004 (323) 467-7161 NPI: 1144461427 License No: A 91354 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Bhandarkar, Sunil, Md¹ 321 N Larchmont Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90004 (323) 467-7161 NPI: 1518977685 License No: A91354 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; License No: A124361 W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Bhandarkar, Sunil, Md¹ 321 N Larchmont Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90004 (323) 467-7161 NPI: 1144461427 License No: A 91354 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Boeckmann, Jessica, Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 NPI: 1629210679 License No: A124361 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Boeckmann, Jessica, Md¹ 3545 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1629210679 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Boeckmann, Jessica, Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1629210679 License No: A124361 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Boeckmann, Jessica, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 NPI: 1629210679 License No: A124361 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles Boeckmann, Jessica, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 NPI: 1629210679 License No: A124361 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

ARABIC; SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN

CASTILIAN

Boeckmann, Jessica, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1629210679 License No: A124361 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Boone, Willie, Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 NPI: 1942236542 License No: G13745 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Borchert, Mark, Md¹

4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2344 NPI: 1548200082 License No: C41974 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Borchert, Mark, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2181 NPI: 1548200082 License No: C41974 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Borchert, Mark, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450

NPI: 1548200082 License No: C41974 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Borchert, Mark, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2287 NPI: 1548200082 License No: C41974 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Bose, Swarai, Md¹ 8631 W 3rd St Los Angeles, CA 90048 (310) 469-9080 NPI: 1285714360 License No: A65554 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BENGALI;HINDI;SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Boyer, David, Md¹

3400 Lomita Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (310) 891-1000 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co

NPI: 1295736916

License No: G25107 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FAR OESE;HEBREW;KOREAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; SPANI SH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Boyer, David, Md¹ 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1295736916 License No: G25107 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FAR OESE;HEBREW;KOREAN; MANDAR:RUSSIAN;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES; TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Bover, David, Md¹ 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1295736916 License No: G25107 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FAR OESE;HEBREW;KOREAN; MANDAR:RUSSIAN:SPANI SH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES:TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Brar, Amarpreet, Md¹

420 E 3rd St Los Angeles, CA 90013 (213) 680-1551 NPI: 1356361109 License No: A77993 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Buckley, Martha, Od⁷ 7447 N Figueroa St Los Angeles, CA 90041 (323) 257-3300 Email:NORMA@CHILDREN SRETINA.COM NPI: 1376844993 License No: 11560 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Buffenn, Angela, Md¹

4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1508957895 License No: A76397 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Buffenn, Angela, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2344 NPI: 1508957895 License No: A76397 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Buffenn, Angela, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2181 NPI: 1508957895

License No: A76397 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles Buffenn, Angela, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd

Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2287 NPI: 1508957895 License No: A76397 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Bui, Joseph, Od¹ 1625 E 4th St Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 268-8391

AM-5:00 PM

NPI: 1174244586 License No: OPT35254 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:30 AM-4:00 PM: W 07:30 AM-4:00 PM; TH

07:30 AM-4:00 PM; F 07:30 AM-4:00 PM; S 07:30 AM-4:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Bui. Joseph. Od1 325 E 7th St Los Angeles, CA 90014 (213) 893-1960 NPI: 1174244586 License No: OPT35254 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:00 AM-3:00 PM; W 07:00 AM-3:00 PM: TH 07:00 AM-3:00 PM; F 07:00

AM-3:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

AM-3:00 PM; S 07:00

Burgher, Allegra, Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500

NPI: 1881237873 License No: OPT34416 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; License No: OPT9161 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Caine, Elliott, Od⁷

5016 York Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90042 (323) 258-2242

Email:ELLIOTT.CAINE@AT

T.NET

NPI: 1558355040 License No: 6005 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Camacho, Orlando, Od¹ 1700 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 980-9900 NPI: 1316020274 License No: OPT9161 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM: TH 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; SU 08:00 AM-12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Camacho, Orlando, Od¹ 1700 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 (310) 672-9999

NPI: 1316020274

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Canlas, Aira, Od⁷ 4445 W Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 668-2702 **Email:SUNSETOPTCENTE** R@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1356756928 License No: 15093 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Canlas, Aira, Od1 4445 W Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 668-2702

Safe at home indicator: N

Email:airacanlas.od@gmail. com

NPI: 1356756928 License No: OPT15093 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax; 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Casey, Richard, Md ¹ 231 W Vernon Ave Los Angeles, CA 90037 (310) 819-9500 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1609890797 License No: G69608 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Casey, Richard, Md ¹ 100 Stein Plz Los Angeles, CA 90095 (310) 825-5000	Casey, Richard, Md ¹ 231 W Vernon Ave Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 233-6271 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1609890797 License No: G69608 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-1:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Casey, Richard, Md ¹ 231 W Vernon Ave Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 233-6271	Chang, Tom, Md ¹ 1450 San Pablo St Dei 4000 Los Angeles, CA 90089 (760) 564-6220 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Chang, Melinda, Md ¹	Chang, Melinda, Md ¹ 4650 W Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 361-6900 Email:mchang@chla.usc.ed u NPI: 1942597133 License No: A124253 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chang, Steven, Od ¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 361-2509
100 Stein Plz Los Angeles, CA 90095	231 W Vernon Ave Los Angeles, CA 90037	NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Chang, Melinda, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2344 Email:mchang@chla.usc.ed

NPI: 1942597133 License No: A124253 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Chang, Steven, Od⁷

3916 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137

Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU

M.EDU

NPI: 1710415674 License No: 8654 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Los Angeles

Chang, Melinda, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2181

Email:mchang@chla.usc.ed

NPI: 1942597133

License No: A124253 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Chang, Bogard, Od¹

1711 W Temple St Los Angeles, CA 90026 (213) 413-8213

NPI: 1487752168 License No: 11253 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Chang, Tom, Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

ARABIC; ARMENIAN; CHINE SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K OREAN; MANDAR; SPANIS

Molina Vision

Los Angeles

CASTILIAN:TAGALOG:VIET NAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Chang, Melinda, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd

Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 226-3406

Email:mchang@chla.usc.ed

NPI: 1942597133 License No: A124253 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Safe at home indicator: N W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Los Angeles Chang, Bogard, Od⁷

1711 W Temple St Los Angeles, CA 90026 (213) 413-8213 Email:DRBOGARD@YAHO

O.COM

NPI: 1487752168 License No: 11253 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; KOREAN; SPANIS

H; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Chang, Steven, Od1 4650 Sunset Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90027
(323) 660-2450
NPI: 1710415674
License No: OPT33871-TLG

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles
Chang, Melinda, Md ¹
4650 Sunset Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90027
(323) 660-2450
Email:mchang@chla.usc.ee
u
NPI: 1942597133
License No: A124253
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N
Chau, Vivian, Od ¹
2400 N Broadway
Los Angeles, CA 90031
(323) 221-8000
NIDI: 1559052051

NPI: 1558052951 License No: 35427 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Chau. Vivian. Od¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 ed NPI: 1558052951 License No: 35427 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH M; 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 0 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Chau, Vivian, Od1

2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 NPI: 1558052951 License No: 35427 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Chavez, Evelynne, Od⁷ 3916 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137 Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU M.EDU NPI: 1124588165 License No: 34371 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chawla, Anuj, Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1083841027 License No: A136993 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; License No: 33615 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Chawla, Anui, Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 NPI: 1083841027 License No: A136993 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chea. Lisa. Od⁷ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 413-7301 Email:CREDENTIALING@A

CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1902341472 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; JAPANESE; SPA NISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Molina Vision

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Chea, Lisa, Od ¹			
1127 Wilshire Blvd	2400 N Broadway	3545 Wilshire Blvd	1127 Wilshire Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90017	Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90010	Los Angeles, CA 90017
(800) 898-2020	(800) 898-2020	(800) 898-2020	(213) 481-3937
Email:lchea926@gmail.com	Email:lchea926@gmail.com	Email:lchea926@gmail.com	Email:lchea926@gmail.com
NPI: 1902341472	NPI: 1902341472	NPI: 1902341472	NPI: 1902341472
License No: OPT33615	License No: OPT33615	License No: OPT33615	License No: OPT33615
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; _
W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-4:30 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
JAPANESE;SPANISH;	JAPANESE;SPANISH;	JAPANESE;SPANISH;	JAPANESE;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N			
Chea, Lisa, Od ¹			
2400 N Broadway	2400 N Broadway	8616 La Tijera Blvd	1127 Wilshire Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90045	Los Angeles, CA 90017
(323) 221-6121	(323) 221-6121	(310) 673-2020	(213) 413-7301
Email:lchea926@gmail.com	Email:lchea926@gmail.com	Email:lchea926@gmail.com	Email:lchea926@gmail.com
NPI: 1902341472	NPI: 1902341472	NPI: 1902341472	NPI: 1902341472
License No: OPT33615	License No: OPT33615	License No: OPT33615	License No: OPT33615
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-4:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
JAPANESE;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	JAPANESE;SPANISH;	JAPANESE;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN	JAPANESE;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Chen, Brian, Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (888) 884-3805 Email:bchen@californiaeyea ndear.com NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN DAR;SPANISH;	Chen, Brian, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (626) 269-5355 Email:bchen@californiaeyea ndear.com NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN DAR;SPANISH;	Chen, Brian, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 Email:bchen@californiaeyea ndear.com NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN DAR;SPANISH;	Chen, Brian, Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 Email:bchen@californiaeyea ndear.com NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN DAR;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N
Chen, Brian, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (800) 898-2020 Email:bchen@californiaeyea ndear.com NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN DAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N	Chen, Brian, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 Email:bchen@californiaeyea ndear.com NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN DAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N	Chen, Alexander, Md ⁷ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6186 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Cho, Andrew, Md ¹ 4220 W 3rd St Los Angeles, CA 90020 (213) 380-8800 Email:ANDREWSCHO@HO TMAIL.COM NPI: 1225072481 License No: A61194 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Chu, Thomas, Md ¹	Chu, Thomas, Md ¹	Chui, Dennis, Od ¹	Chung, Ida, Od ¹
3400 Lomita Blvd	1127 Wilshire Blvd	1530 S Olive St	2080 Century Park East
Los Angeles, CA 90017	Los Angeles, CA 90017	Los Angeles, CA 90015	Los Angeles, CA 90067
(310) 891-1000	(213) 483-8810	(213) 747-5542	(310) 271-0120
NPI: 1760482806	NPI: 1760482806	Email:DCHUIOD@GMAIL.C	NPI: 1346216280
License No: G68694	License No: G68694	OM	License No: 10241
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1548557705	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: OPT14607	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:30 PM	AM-5:30 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00	CHINESE
EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N
PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	Office Staff Language(s):	Con, Susana, Od ¹
LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	CHINESE;SPANISH;	406 Ord St
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	Los Angeles, CA 90012
Chu, Thomas, Md¹	Chuang, Tiffany, Od ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	(213) 628-1238
1245 Wilshire Blvd	2080 Century Park East	Chung, Juliet, Md ¹	Email:asocatl@aol.com
Los Angeles, CA 90017	Los Angeles, CA 90067	4220 W 3rd St	NPI: 1073504551
(213) 483-8810	(310) 271-0120	Los Angeles, CA 90020	License No: OPT9656
NPI: 1760482806	NPI: 1386076354	(213) 380-8800	Cultural Competence
License No: G68694	License No: OPT14892	NPI: 1780842245	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: A103193	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 09:30 AM-5:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 09:00 AM 5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	CHINESE;CHINESE;MAND
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM	AR;SPANISH;
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR		=	CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES
EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI		Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN	Safe at home indicator: N
LANGUAGES;TAGALOG		Safe at home indicator: N	Sale at Home mulcator. IN
Safe at home indicator: N		Sale at Home Indicator. IN	
Sale at nome indicator. N			

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Los Angeles Los Angeles Los Angeles Culotta, Anthony, Md1 Culotta, Anthony, Md¹ Dang, Jennifer, Od1 Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ 266 S Harvard Blvd 3545 Wilshire Blvd 2400 N Broadway 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90004 Los Angeles, CA 90010 Los Angeles, CA 90017 Los Angeles, CA 90031 (213) 718-1717 (800) 898-2020 (323) 221-6121 (213) 413-7301 Email:aculotta@retina2020.c Email:aculotta@retina2020.c NPI: 1770921942 NPI: 1770921942 License No: OPT14634 License No: OPT14634 om om NPI: 1497790018 NPI: 1497790018 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** License No: A97142 License No: A97142 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; Training Completed: No Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Safe at home indicator: N AM-4:00 PM AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd CHINESE;ITALIAN;SPANIS CHINESE; ITALIAN; SPANIS 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90017 H: CASTILIAN;TAI H; CASTILIAN; TAI (213) 481-3937 Los Angeles, CA 90031 LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES NPI: 1770921942 (800) 898-2020 Ε Ε License No: OPT14634 NPI: 1770921942 Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N **Cultural Competence** License No: OPT14634 Culotta, Anthony, Md¹ Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No 2423 N Broadway 301 S Western Ave Los Angeles, CA 90031 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Los Angeles, CA 90020 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH (213) 376-3762 (424) 234-8382 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Email:aculotta@retina2020.c NPI: 1770921942 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 License No: OPT14634 AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 om NPI: 1497790018 **Cultural Competence** Safe at home indicator: N AM-5:00 PM License No: A97142 Training Completed: No Safe at home indicator: N Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; 2400 N Broadway Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Los Angeles, CA 90031 1127 Wilshire Blvd Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 (323) 221-6121 Los Angeles, CA 90017 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 NPI: 1770921942 (800) 898-2020 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM License No: OPT14634 NPI: 1770921942 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Safe at home indicator: N **Cultural Competence** License No: OPT14634 AM-5:00 PM Training Completed: No Cultural Competence Office Staff Language(s): Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No CHINESE; ITALIAN; SPANIS W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; H; CASTILIAN; TAI 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 Ε AM-5:00 PM AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N AM-4:30 PM

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd

8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 NPI: 1770921942 License No: OPT14634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Dao, Adam, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 Email:adamdao@gmail.com NPI: 1770870446

Safe at home indicator: N

NPI: 1770870446
License No: A136640
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Darakijan, Nazareth, Md¹ 5101 Santa Monica Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90029 (323) 665-5572 NPI: 1952301004 License No: G44736 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 2:00 PM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;RUSSI AN:TURKISH Safe at home indicator: N Davey, Pinakin, Od1

Davey, Pinakin, Od¹
2080 Center Park East
Los Angeles, CA 90067
(310) 271-0120
NPI: 1659685733
License No: 14334
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM

Office Staff Language(s): GUJARATI;HINDI;TAMIL Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Davis, Michael, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH: CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N **Davis, Michael, Md¹**160 E Artesia St

Los Angeles, CA 90026
(800) 898-2020

Email:mdavis@retina2020.c
om

NIDI: 1437320785

NPI: 1437320785
License No: A111866
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI

SH;

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Davis, Michael, Md¹
8616 La Tijera Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90045
(310) 673-2020
Email:mdavis@retina2020.c
om
NPI: 1437320785
License No: A111866
Cultural Competence

Training Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH:

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Davis, Michael, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c

om

NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH;

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles Davis, Michael, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (626) 269-5355 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH: CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Davis, Michael, Md¹⁷ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 413-7301 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Los Angeles
Davis, Michael, Md ¹
3545 Wilshire Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90010
(800) 898-2020
Email:mdavis@retina2020.c
om
NPI: 1437320785
License No: A111866
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI
SH;
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
Safe at home indicator: N
Davis, Michael, Md ¹
2400 N Broadway
Los Angeles, CA 90031
(626) 568-8838
Email:mdavis@retina2020.c
OM NDI. 4427220705
NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI
SH;
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Davis, Michael, Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (800) 898-2020 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH: CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Davis, Michael, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (800) 898-2020 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH: CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Davis, Michael, Md¹ 2423 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (213) 376-3762 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH: CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Davis, Michael, Md¹⁷ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6186 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Los Angeles Dayani, Pouya, Md¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:pdayani@laretina.com NPI: 1336293406 License No: A109451 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	Dayani, Pouya, Md¹ 1245 Wilshire Boulevard Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:pdayani@laretina.com NPI: 1336293406 License No: A109451 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Dayani, Pouya, Md ¹ 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:pdayani@laretina.com NPI: 1336293406 License No: A109451 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	Los Angeles De La Pena, William, Md¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 Email:WDLPEYE@AOL.CO M NPI: 1598784415 License No: A31272 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N De La Pena, William, Md ¹
Dayani, Pouya, Md ¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 202-5880 Email:pdayani@laretina.com NPI: 1336293406 License No: A109451 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM	Dayani, Pouya, Md ¹ 3400 Lomita Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (310) 891-1000 Email:pdayani@laretina.com NPI: 1336293406 License No: A109451 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM	De La Pena, William, Md ¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 Email:WDLPEYE@AOL.CO M NPI: 1598784415 License No: A31272 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-0170 Email:WDLPEYE@AOL.CO M NPI: 1598784415 License No: A31272 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

De La Rosa, Roxana, Od⁷ 105 1/2 S Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90004 (213) 383-8036 Email:RDELAROSA.OD@G MAIL.COM

NPI: 1003048588 License No: 13835 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Doi. Russell. Od⁷ 4939 Whittier Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 262-1183 Email:RNDOI@YAHOO.CO

NPI: 1982127015 License No: 33780 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Dominguez, Charles, Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1063437507 License No: OPT 12292 TPA License No: A148366 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Dominguez, Charles, Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1063437507 License No: OPT 12292 TPA License No: A148366 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Downing, Johnathon, Md¹ 51101 Santa Monica Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90029 (323) 665-5572 NPI: 1285990671 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Downing, Johnathon, Md¹ 5101 Santa Monica Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90029 (323) 665-5572 NPI: 1285990671 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; Hours: T 2:00 PM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Dresner, Steven, Md¹ 1513 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015 (323) 800-0028 NPI: 1316952005 License No: G34472 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; W 07:30 AM-5:00 PM: TH 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; S 07:30 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Duenas Gonzalez, Hector, Od^1

2524 S Figueroa St Los Angeles, CA 90007 (213) 749-3888 Email:HDUEN001@GMAIL. COM NPI: 1699039446 License No: OPT14450 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

www.healthnet.com / 169

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Volume 12, 2023

Duenas Gonzalez, Hector, Od^1

8404 Beverly Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 655-9755 Email:HDUEN001@GMAIL.

COM

NPI: 1699039446 License No: OPT14450 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Duenas Gonzalez, Hector, Od⁷

2524 S Figueroa St Los Angeles, CA 90007 (213) 749-3888 Email:HECTORDUENASOD @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1699039446 License No: 14450 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Duong, Quynh, Od¹

4618 Fountain Ave Los Angeles, CA 90029 (323) 953-7170 NPI: 1740378967 License No: OPT12702 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Duong, Henry, Od⁷ 1700 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 (844) 211-5462

Email:LA EYEMD@HOTMA Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU IL.COM

NPI: 1831508977 License No: 15047

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE:SPANISH:

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Duong, Henry, Od¹

1700 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 526-7273 NPI: 1831508977 License No: 15047 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

CHINESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Escobar, Lucrecia, Od⁷ 3916 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137

M.EDU

NPI: 1386756880 License No: 11598 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Eshaghian, Joseph, Md¹ 1211 N Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90029

(323) 663-3333 NPI: 1972589869 License No: G38640

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; FRENCH; GER MAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Esmaili. Daniel. Md¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017

(213) 483-8810

Email:jsanchez@laretina.co

NPI: 1629279864

License No: A91049 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:30 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Esmaili, Daniel, Md¹

1300 N Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 694-4900

Email:jsanchez@laretina.co

NPI: 1629279864 License No: A91049 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles Esmaili, Daniel, Md¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 202-5880 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1629279864 License No: A91049 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Esmaili, Daniel, Md¹ 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co NPI: 1629279864 License No: A91049 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Esmaili, Daniel, Md1 1300 N Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 663-0040 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1629279864 License No: A91049 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 10:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 10:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 10:00 AM-1:00 PM; F 10:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 10:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 10:00 AM-1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Esmaili, Daniel, Md¹ 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1629279864 License No: A91049 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Esmaili, Daniel, Md1 3400 Lomita Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (310) 891-1000 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co NPI: 1629279864 License No: A91049 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Estrada, Gloria, Od¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 NPI: 1992937197 License No: OPT13843 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Estrada, Gloria, Od¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 NPI: 1992937197 License No: OPT13843 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Fahim, Nataly, Od¹ 2080 Century Park East Los Angeles, CA 90067 (310) 271-0120 NPI: 1104156629 License No: 14098 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **ARABIC** Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Fawzi, Amani, Md ¹	Fazilat, Golareh, Md ¹	Foster, Linda, Od ⁷	Fuerst, Nicole, Md ¹
1450 San Pablo St	4650 W Sunset Blvd	4921 Eagle Rock Blvd	1300 N Vermont Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90033	Los Angeles, CA 90027	Los Angeles, CA 90041	Los Angeles, CA 90027
(323) 442-6561	(323) 361-4526	(323) 255-2221	(323) 644-4445
NPI: 1558416313	NPI: 1881880896	Email:EROCKOD@YAHOO.	NPI: 1871835355
License No: A80549	License No: A101403	COM	License No: A161508
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1154433217	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 10488	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Fiander, Diane, Md ¹	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	2400 N Broadway	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Los Angeles, CA 90031	SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):
ARABIC;GERMAN;SPANIS	(323) 221-6121	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
H; CASTILIAN	NPI: 1295092971	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	License No: A143150	Foster, Linda, Od ¹	Fuerst, Nicole, Md ¹
Fawzi, Amani, Md¹	Cultural Competence	4921 Eagle Rock Blvd	1300 N Vermont Ave
1450 San Pablo St Dei 5000	Training Completed: No	Los Angeles, CA 90041	Los Angeles, CA 90027
Los Angeles, CA 90089	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	(323) 255-2221	(833) 270-3937
(323) 442-6522	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	NPI: 1154433217	NPI: 1871835355
NPI: 1558416313	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	License No: OPT10488	License No: A161508
License No: A80549	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	AM-5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Safe at home indicator: N	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Fish, Steven, Md ⁷	PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	2400 N Broadway	Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30	Los Angeles, CA 90031	SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-12:45 PM; S 08:00	(323) 221-6186	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	Fram, Nicole, Md ¹	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
ARABIC;GERMAN;SPANIS	NPI: 1760877120	2080 Century Park East Ste	Safe at home indicator: N
H; CASTILIAN	License No: A 164497	911	
Safe at home indicator: N	Cultural Competence	Los Angeles, CA 90067	
	Training Completed: No	(310) 229-1220	
	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	NPI: 1114140795	
	PM	License No: A100271	
	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	
	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Training Completed: No	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Safe at home indicator: N

Fuerst. David. Md¹ 1300 N Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027 (833) 270-3937 NPI: 1851376511 License No: G47430 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Gabrielian, Karine, Md¹ 5449 Hollywood Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 871-1777 NPI: 1740388982 License No: A66613 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: W 09:00 AM-1:30 PM; TH 2:00 PM-6:00 PM; F 2:00 PM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; GERMAN; RUS SIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Gabrielian, Karine, Md¹ 5449 Hollywood Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 871-1777 NPI: 1740388982 License No: A66613 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; GERMAN; RUS SIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Gabrielian, Karine, Md¹ 7739 Santa Monica Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90046 (323) 656-7771 NPI: 1740388982 License No: A66613 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;GERMAN;RUS SIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Gallardo, Janelle, Od¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 NPI: 1578171898 License No: 34581 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Molina Vision

Gallemore, Ron. Md¹ 1414 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015 (310) 944-9393 Email:rongallemorermi@gm ail.com NPI: 1912968496 License No: G78240

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE:ITALIAN:KOREAN:MA NDAR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI

LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Gallemore, Ron, Md¹ 1513 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015 (310) 944-9393 Email:rongallemorermi@gm ail.com NPI: 1912968496 License No: G78240 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:30 AM-6:00 PM; W 07:30 AM-6:00 PM; TH 07:30 AM-6:00 PM; F 07:30 AM-6:00 PM; S 07:30 AM-6:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;ITALIAN;KOREAN;MA NDAR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES:TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los
Gallemore, Ron, Md ¹	Gallemore, Ron, Md ¹	Gall
1414 S Grand Ave	327 Larchmont Blvd	1513
Los Angeles, CA 90015	Los Angeles, CA 90004	Los
(310) 944-9393	(310) 944-9393	(213
Email:rongallemorermi@gm	Email:rongallemorermi@gm	Ema
ail.com	ail.com	ail.c
NPI: 1912968496	NPI: 1912968496	NPI:
License No: G78240	License No: G78240	Lice
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cult
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Trair
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hou
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 0
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	07:3
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	Offic
ESE;ITALIAN;KOREAN;MA	ESE;ITALIAN;KOREAN;MA	ARN
NDAR;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;	NDAR;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;	ESE
CASTILIAN;TAI	CASTILIAN;TAI	NDA
LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	CAS
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	LAN
		Safe

s Angeles lemore, Ron, Md1 3 S Grand Ave Angeles, CA 90015 3) 745-4060 ail:rongallemorermi@gm com I: 1912968496 ense No: G78240 tural Competence ining Completed: No urs: T 07:30 AM-6:00 PM;)7:30 AM-6:00 PM; TH 30 AM-6:00 PM; F 07:30 -6:00 PM; S 07:30 -6:00 PM; SU 08:00 -1:00 PM ce Staff Language(s): MENIAN:CHINESE:CHIN E;ITALIAN;KOREAN;MA AR;RUSSIAN;SPANISH; STILIAN;TAI NGUAGES:TAGALOG e at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Gallemore, Ron, Md¹ 1513 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015 (323) 464-9393 Email:rongallemorermi@gm ail.com NPI: 1912968496 License No: G78240 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;ITALIAN;KOREAN;MA NDAR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES:TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Garcia, Eddie, Md¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-0170 NPI: 1164447678 License No: G53767 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00

Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-6:00 PM

CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Garcia, Eddie, Md¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1164447678 License No: G53767 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;

AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; SPANISH;

W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH

09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00

CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Garcia, Eddie, Md¹

139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1164447678 License No: G53767

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Gaylord, Eric, Od⁷ 3750 Santa Rosalia Dr Los Angeles, CA 90008 (323) 294-7517

Email:OSIOPTOMETRY@G

MAIL.COM NPI: 1255317780 License No: 8724

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Gaylord, Eric, Od1

3756 Santa Rosalia Dr Los Angeles, CA 90008 (323) 294-7517

NPI: 1255317780 License No: 8724 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Gelfand, Lilia, Od⁷ 4403 S Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 232-1234

Email:SHANAKATZMAN@G

MAIL.COM

NPI: 1063560076 License No: 10223 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH;HEBREW;SPANIS

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Goldstone, Adam, Od⁷ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6186 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1316972995 License No: 11051 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Los Angeles

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Molina Vision

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Goldstone, Alan, Od⁷ 955 Carrillo Dr

Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 954-5800

Email:HOLLYWOODVISION CENTER@TOTALVISIONLL C.ORG

C.COM

NPI: 1649381641 License No: 12297 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Gonzalez, Benedicte, Od⁷

NPI: 1033517867

4411 S Central Ave Los Angeles, CA 90011 (323) 908-4200 Email:CREDENTIALING@S CFHC.ORG

License No: 15169 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Gonzalez, Benedicte, Od¹ 4415 W Pico Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90019

(323) 525-0101

Email:DOLORESO@SCFH

NPI: 1033517867 License No: OPT15169 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:30 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax; 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Gonzalez, Andres, Md¹ 1225 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 977-2000 NPI: 1679968572 License No: A162647 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Gonzalez, Benedicte, Od¹ 4415 S Central Ave Los Angeles, CA 90011 (323) 908-4200 Email:DOLORESO@SCFH C.ORG NPI: 1033517867 License No: OPT15169 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM:

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

Los Angeles

Gonzalez, Benedicte, Od⁷ 3916 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137 Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU M.EDU NPI: 1033517867 License No: 15169 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Gonzalez, Benedicte, Od¹ 4411 S Central Ave Los Angeles, CA 90011 (323) 908-4200 Email:DOLORESO@SCFH C.ORG NPI: 1033517867 License No: OPT15169 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Gonzalez, Benedicte, Od¹ 4425 S Central Ave Los Angeles, CA 90011 (323) 908-4200 Email:DOLORESO@SCFH C.ORG NPI: 1033517867 License No: OPT15169 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:00 AM-7:00 PM; W 07:00 AM-7:00 PM; TH 07:00 AM-7:00 PM; F 07:00 AM-7:00 PM; S 07:00 AM-7:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Goodwin, Lawrence, Md¹ 231 W Vernon Ave Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 233-6271 NPI: 1750356754 License No: C40581 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GERMAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Goodwin, Lawrence, Md¹ 8717 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (323) 759-3721 NPI: 1750356754 License No: C40581 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-1:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GERMAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Goodwin, Lawrence, Md¹⁷ 8717 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 674-2895 Email:VILLAREALJACKIE1 @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1194901587 License No: C40581 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMSafe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Goodwin, Lawrence, Md¹ 8717 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 674-2895 NPI: 1750356754 License No: C40581 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-1:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

GERMAN; SPANISH;

Goodwin, Lawrence, Md¹ 231 W Vernon Ave Los Angeles, CA 90037 (310) 819-9500 NPI: 1750356754 License No: C40581

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): GERMAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Gordon, Marvin, Md¹ 321 W Larchmont Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90004 (323) 465-0562 NPI: 1386860575 License No: A83747 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N Grant- Acquah, Kweku, Md^{17}

8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020

Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM

NPI: 1831327626 License No: 54838 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE:SPANISH: **CASTILIAN**

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Grant-Acquah, Kweku, Md¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 481-3937 Email:KWEKU@GMAIL.CO M NPI: 1831327626 License No: A126202 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;SP

ANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Grant-Acquah, Kweku, Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020

Email:KWEKU@GMAIL.CO

NPI: 1831327626

License No: A126202 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;SP

ANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Grattan, Anne. Od¹ 3834 S Western Ave Los Angeles, CA 90062 (323) 730-1920 NPI: 1972945913 License No: 15086 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **VIETNAMESE** Safe at home indicator: N

Green, Harry, Od¹ 1530 Hillhurst Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 644-3880 NPI: 1013172477 License No: OPT13578 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; W 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; S 07:30 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles
Grotting, Lindsay, Md ¹
1414 S Grand Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90015
(310) 944-9393
Email:lindsay.ambrecht@gm
ail.com
NPI: 1164721619
License No: A145578
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N
Grotting, Lindsay, Md ¹
1414 S Grand Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90015
(310) 944-9393
Email:lindsay.ambrecht@gm
ail.com
NPI: 1164721619
License No: A145578
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM
W 09:00 AM 5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; 5 09:00
Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N
Sale at Home mulcator. IN

Los Angeles Guiral, Satvinder, Md¹ 3511 W Olympic Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90019 (323) 766-1057 n NPI: 1912928672 License No: A72955 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH ; 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GUJARATI;HINDI;PANJABI; **PUNJABI** Safe at home indicator: N Gunn, John, Md¹ 3545 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1922048974 n License No: G83492 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Hall, Anselm, Od¹ 4816 E 3rd St Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 780-4510 NPI: 1679642243 License No: OPT11884 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:30 PM: S 08:30 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Hall, Anselm, Od¹ 4618 Fountain Ave Los Angeles, CA 90029 (323) 953-7170 NPI: 1679642243 License No: OPT11884 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Hall, Anselm, Od¹ 4816 E 3rd St Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 780-4510 NPI: 1679642243 License No: OPT11884 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; SU 09:00 AM-1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Han, Erin, Od¹ 3359 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90010 (213) 382-2777 NPI: 1780654616 License No: 8482 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): KOREAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles Los Angeles Los Angeles Los Angeles Han. Gene. Md¹ Handler, Sheryl, Md¹ Hawthorne, Hilary, Od⁷ Hecht. Matthew. Md¹ 3224 W Olympic Blvd 4650 Sunset Blvd 8619 S Vermont Ave 1711 W Temple St Los Angeles, CA 90006 Los Angeles, CA 90027 Los Angeles, CA 90044 Los Angeles, CA 90026 (323) 731-2020 (323) 660-2450 (323) 778-7799 (323) 233-6271 NPI: 1245217587 NPI: 1184783508 NPI: 1144315797 Email:EYEDOC@EYECENT License No: G61197 License No: G60161 ERTEAM.COM License No: A64034 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence NPI: 1245285113 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No License No: 10080 Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH Training Completed: No W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N SPANISH: CASTILIAN Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN; SPANISH; Safe at home indicator: N FRENCH; SPANISH; Harris, Tiffenie, Od¹ CASTILIAN CASTILIAN Hecht, Matthew, Md¹ 2080 Century Park East Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N 231 W Vernon Ave Los Angeles, CA 90067 Hedaya, Joshua, Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 Email:jhedaya@retina2020.c Han, Erin, Od⁷ (310) 271-0120 Los Angeles, CA 90037 3359 Wilshire Blvd NPI: 1497715031 (310) 819-9500 License No: 13669 NPI: 1184783508 Los Angeles, CA 90010 **Cultural Competence** (213) 382-2777 License No: A64034 Email:SUKIINCA@YAHOO. Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** COM Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No NPI: 1780654616 Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; NPI: 1881618023 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH License No: A95681 License No: 8482 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH **Cultural Competence** AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No AM-5:00 PM Training Completed: No AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; PMSPANISH: CASTILIAN Office Staff Language(s): W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N FRENCH; SPANISH; 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 KOREAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Hawthorne, Hilary, Od¹ **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N AM-5:00 PM 8619 S Vermont Ave Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): Los Angeles, CA 90044 ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN (323) 778-7799 ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH; NPI: 1245285113 CASTILIAN;TAI License No: OPT10080 LANGUAGES: TAGALOG: VI **Cultural Competence ETNAMESE** Training Completed: No Safe at home indicator: N Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax; 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Hedaya, Joshua, Md¹ 3545 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 898-2020 om NPI: 1881618023 License No: A95681 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG;VI ETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Hedaya, Joshua, Md1 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 Email:jhedaya@retina2020.c Email:jhedaya@retina2020.c Email:wradmin@gmail.com om NPI: 1881618023 License No: A95681 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG;VI **ETNAMESE** Safe at home indicator: N Heeg, Michael, Md¹ 1414 S Grand Ave

Los Angeles, CA 90015 (310) 944-9393 Email:wradmin@gmail.com NPI: 1972555142 License No: A86405 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Heeg, Michael, Md1 1414 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015 (310) 944-9393 NPI: 1972555142 License No: A86405 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Hikin, Amanda, Od⁵ 12100 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90025 (800) 485-9196 Email:CREDENTIALING@VI License No: OPT14451 SIONTOLEARN.ORG NPI: 1457639213 License No: 14179 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Hoekstra, Ryan, Od¹ 4650 W Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1225392582 License No: OPT14451 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Hoekstra, Ryan, Od¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1225392582 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Hopkins, Janet, Md¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 NPI: 1952356438 License No: C51780 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Hovanesian, Haroutun, Md^1

5449 Hollywood Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 871-1777 NPI: 1154341626 License No: A67565 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; ARMENIAN; CHINE SE;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;SP ANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Hovanesian, Haroutun,

Molina Vision

Los Angeles

 Md^1 7739 Santa Monica Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90046 (323) 656-7771 NPI: 1154341626 License No: A67565 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;SP ANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Hovanesian, Haroutun, Md^1

5449 Hollywood Blvd

Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 871-1777 NPI: 1154341626 License No: A67565 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: W 09:00 AM-1:30 PM; TH 2:00 PM-6:00 PM; F 2:00 PM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; ARMENIAN; CHINE SE;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;SP

ANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Huang, Catherine, Od1 400 S Detroit St Los Angeles, CA 90036 (216) 273-9800 NPI: 1518976448 License No: 12302 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N

Hung, Janice, Od¹

SH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

1700 E Cesar Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-7600 NPI: 1750917936 License No: OPT34296 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI

Hur. Christine. Od¹ 3255 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90010 (213) 235-2500 NPI: 1992290779 License No: OPT33982 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Hwang, Eric, Md¹ 266 S Harvard Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90004 (213) 739-6900 NPI: 1538620802 License No: A184627 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Ibarra, Joseph, Od⁷ 4560 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 980-9900 Email:VERONICA.MOJICA @SESMEDICALGROUP.C

OM

NPI: 1235684879 License No: 33578 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Jakirlic, Naida, Od¹
2080 Century Park East
Los Angeles, CA 90067
(310) 271-0120
Email:njakirlic@westernu.ed

u

NPI: 1861789406 License No: OPT15078 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Javed, Yasmin, Od⁷ 3916 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137 Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU M.EDU

NPI: 1750078481 License No: 35516 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Jiang, Yi, Md^{1 7} 3916 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137

Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU M.EDU

NPI: 1114210176 License No: A159100 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Jiang, Helen, Md¹ 4560 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (562) 303-3111 NPI: 1043624588 License No: A155172 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Jiang, Helen, Md¹ 4560 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 980-9900 NPI: 1043624588 License No: A155172

Safe at home indicator: N

Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Cultural Competence

Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Jiang, Helen, Md¹ 4560 E Cesar Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 980-9900 NPI: 1043624588 License No: A155172 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Johnson, Leonidas, Od¹

4403 S Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 232-1234 NPI: 1912022641 License No: OPT8254 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Kalamdjian, Lusine, Od⁷ 3916 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137 Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU

M.EDU

NPI: 1710325139 License No: 14616 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Kamen, David, Md¹

806 S Robertson Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90035 (310) 360-1440 NPI: 1992706345 License No: A68735 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Los Angeles

Kataria, Hardeep, Od¹ 12099 Washington Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90066 (213) 935-8566 Email:KATARIAHARDEEP @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1043564362 License No: OPT15370 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 09:00 AM-5:30 PM: S 09:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN DAR; PANJABI; PUNJABI; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Kataria, Hardeep, Od¹

2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (626) 269-5355

Email:KATARIAHARDEEP @GMAIL.COM

NPI: 1043564362 License No: OPT15370 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; License No: 10532 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN

DAR; PANJABI; PUNJABI; SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Kataria, Hardeep, Od¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 Email:KATARIAHARDEEP @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1043564362 License No: OPT15370 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN DAR; PANJABI; PUNJABI; SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Kerendian-Hakimi, Anita, Od^7

5366 W Pico Blvd

Los Angeles, CA 90019 (323) 454-8454 Email:ALLEYE@ATT.NET NPI: 1407906050 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Khanna, Sandeep, Md¹ 1700 Cesar Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 526-7273 Email:LA EYEMD@HOTMA IL.COM NPI: 1366514044 License No: A48969 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Khanna, Sandeep, Md¹ 1700 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 (844) 211-5462 Email:LA_EYEMD@HOTMA IL.COM NPI: 1366514044 License No: A48969 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Kim, Melody, Od ¹	Kim, Janet, Md ¹	Kim, Somi, Od ⁷	Kim, Jee, Od ¹
1127 Wilshire Blvd	903 Crenshaw Blvd	3053 W Olympic Blvd	928 S Western Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90017	Los Angeles, CA 90019	Los Angeles, CA 90006	Los Angeles, CA 90006
(213) 481-3937	(323) 284-5884	(213) 736-0066	(213) 385-9100
NPI: 1487082749	Email:JGARCES@AZUVISI	Email:SOMIKIMOD@YAHO	NPI: 1245423243
License No: OPT14726	ON.COM	O.COM	License No: OPT9019
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1336374123	NPI: 1760558126	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	License No: A123752	License No: 12592	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	KOREAN	Office Staff Language(s):
KOREAN;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	KOREAN;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Kim, Hans, Md ¹	CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	KOREAN;SPANISH;	4220 W 3rd St	Safe at home indicator: N
Kim, Melody, Od ¹	CASTILIAN	Los Angeles, CA 90020	Kim, Hans, Md ¹
2400 N Broadway	Safe at home indicator: N	(213) 380-8800	Kim, Hans, Md ¹ 4220 W 3rd St Los Angeles, CA 90020 (213) 380-8800 NPI: 1710093182
Los Angeles, CA 90031	Kim, Stella, Od ⁷	NPI: 1710093182	Los Angeles, CA 90020
(323) 221-6121	6001 E Washington Blvd	License No: A100556	(213) 380-8800
NPI: 1487082749	Los Angeles, CA 90040	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1710093182
License No: OPT14726	(562) 928-9600	Training Completed: No	License No: A100556
Cultural Competence	Email:YCHAIREZ@FHCCG	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	LA.COM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM;	NPI: 1508272253	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 09:30 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH	License No: 14985	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00	Cultural Competence	AM-5:00 PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	KOREAN	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00
AM-4:00 PM	PM	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-2:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):		Office Staff Language(s):
KOREAN;SPANISH;	SPANISH; CASTILIAN		KOREAN
CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N		Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Kim, Alice, Md ¹	Kim, Jonathan, Md ¹	Kim, Stanley, Md ¹	Kim, Tae, Md ¹
3000 W Olympic Blvd	4650 Sunset Blvd	3663 W 6th St	500 S Virgil Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90006	Los Angeles, CA 90027	Los Angeles, CA 90020	Los Angeles, CA 90020
(818) 782-3255	(323) 669-2181	(213) 385-8500	(213) 383-0088
NPI: 1740711357	NPI: 1689682908	NPI: 1003837840	NPI: 1366578049
License No: A170116	License No: A55765	License No: G54395	License No: G81760
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
KOREAN;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	09:00 AM-1:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	KOREAN;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):
Kim, Melody, Od ¹	Kim, Jee, Od ¹	CASTILIAN	KOREAN
2400 N Broadway	978 S Vermont Ave	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90006	Kim, Melody, Od ¹	Kim, Yun, Md ¹
(800) 898-2020	(213) 385-1656	1127 Wilshire Blvd	505 S Virgil Ave
NPI: 1487082749	NPI: 1245423243	Los Angeles, CA 90017	Los Angeles, CA 90020
License No: OPT14726	License No: OPT9019	(213) 413-7301	(213) 384-5222
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1487082749	NPI: 1255431300
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: OPT14726	License No: A62158
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
KOREAN;SPANISH;	KOREAN;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	KOREAN;SPANISH;	KOREAN
		CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N
		Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Knight, Curtis, Od⁷ 8717 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 674-2895 Email:PK52REALTY@GMAI L.COM

NPI: 1710968292 License No: 6270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Knight, Curtis, Od¹ 8717 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (323) 759-3721

NPI: 1710968292 License No: OPT6270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM:

W 09:00 AM-1:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-1:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Knight, Curtis, Od¹
8717 La Tijera Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90045
(310) 674-2895
NPI: 1710968292
License No: OPT6270
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-1:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-1:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Kouchouk, Amr, Md¹ 1711 W Temple St

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles, CA 90026 (213) 413-8213 Email:AKOUCHOUK@GM

Èmail:AKOUCHOUK@GMAI PM L.COM Offic

NPI: 1639499718 License No: A137407 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):

ARABIC

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Krauss Md, Howard, Md¹
11645 Wilshire Blvd Ste 600
Los Angeles, CA 90025
(310) 477-5558
NPI: 1114950060
License No: 37539
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Kummer, Robert, Od¹ 1421 S Robertson Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90035 (310) 274-0653 NPI: 1568469732

License No: 5550
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM
Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Lahijani, Shermin, Od¹
2105 Beverly Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90057
(888) 499-9309
NPI: 1891764833
License No: OPT12319
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Lahijani, Shermin, Od¹

2105 Beverly Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 413-8742 NPI: 1891764833 License No: OPT12319 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Lahijani, Shermin, Od¹ 1300 N Vermont Ave

Lahijani, Shermin, Od¹
1300 N Vermont Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90027
(323) 667-2102
NPI: 1891764833
License No: OPT12319
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Lai, Tiffanny, Od ⁷	Lee, Joseph, Md ¹	Lee, Edward, Md ¹	Lee, Joseph, Md ¹
10024 S Vermont Ave	505 S Virgil Ave	4220 W 3rd St	505 S Virgil Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90044	Los Angeles, CA 90020	Los Angeles, CA 90020	Los Angeles, CA 90020
(323) 756-1114	(213) 384-5222	(213) 380-8800	(213) 384-5222
Email:TOTALCAREMEDICA	NPI: 1558458364	NPI: 1487866588	NPI: 1558458364
LCLINIC@YAHOO.COM	License No: A60445	License No: A106255	License No: A60445
NPI: 1194004788	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: 14236	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:30 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	AM-5:00 PM
SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-2:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	KOREAN	Office Staff Language(s):	KOREAN
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	JAPANESE;KOREAN;SPAN	Safe at home indicator: N
Lee, Jocelyn, Od ¹	Lee, Jocelyn, Od ¹	ISH; CASTILIAN	Lee, Yuson, Od ⁷
3750 W 6th St	3727 W 6th St	Safe at home indicator: N	833 S Western Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90020	Los Angeles, CA 90020	Lee, Chang, Md ¹	Los Angeles, CA 90005
(213) 235-2500	(213) 235-2500	1450 San Pablo St	(213) 384-1001
NPI: 1134596273	NPI: 1134596273	Los Angeles, CA 90089	Email:GOLDOPTOMETRYL
License No: OPT15331	License No: OPT15331	(323) 442-6335	A@YAHOO.COM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1598296238	NPI: 1720121247
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 172874	License No: 10822
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 09:30 AM-5:30 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
PM	W 09:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):	09:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:30	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:30 PM; S 09:30	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:30 PM; SU 08:30	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
	AM-1:30 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	KOREAN
	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Molina Vision

Widina vision			
′d			
006			
ONOPT			
COM			
е			
: No			
M-5:00			
ge(s):			
tor: N			
020			
331			
е			
: No			
5:00 PM;			
M; TH			
F 08:30			
80			
:30			
ge(s):			
ÁŇ			
53 3: 3: 3: 9:			

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Las Augustas	I a a A a a a la a		Les Assesses
Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Lee, Jennifer, Md ¹	Lemor, Daniel, Md ¹	Lemor, Marcos, Md ¹	Liao, David, Md ¹
4650 Sunset Blvd	4036 Whittier Blvd	1701 E Cesar E Chavez Ave	3400 Lomita Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90027	Los Angeles, CA 90023	Los Angeles, CA 90033	Los Angeles, CA 90017
(323) 660-2450	(323) 262-3333	(323) 262-3333	(310) 891-1000
NPI: 1144463761	NPI: 1275950115	NPI: 1538130380	Email:dave_liao@laretina.co
License No: A168637	License No: A156391	License No: A45400	m
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1962541847
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: A112736
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00
Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00
Lemor, Marcos, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	FRENCH;HEBREW;SPANIS	AM-5:30 PM
4036 Whittier Blvd	Lemor, Marcos, Md ¹	H; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):
Los Angeles, CA 90023	4036 Whittier Blvd	Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN
(323) 262-3333	Los Angeles, CA 90023	Liao, Judy, Od ¹	ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU
NPI: 1538130380	(323) 669-2336	631 N Broadway	SSIAN;SPANISH;
License No: A45400	NPI: 1538130380	Los Angeles, CA 90012	CASTILIAN;TAI
Cultural Competence	License No: A45400	(213) 680-0404	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1265449730	Safe at home indicator: N
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	License No: OPT11694	Liao, Judy, Od ⁷
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	631 N Broadway
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Los Angeles, CA 90012
AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	(213) 680-0404
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Email:LAVISIONJLIAO@GM
FRENCH;HEBREW;SPANIS	AM-5:00 PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	AIL.COM
H; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	NPI: 1265449730
Safe at home indicator: N	FRENCH;HEBREW;SPANIS	AM-5:00 PM	License No: 11694
	H; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence
	Safe at home indicator: N	CHINESE;CROATIAN;SPAN	Training Completed: No
		ISH; CASTILIAN	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
		Safe at home indicator: N	PM
			Office Staff Language(s):
			CHINESE;SPANISH;
			CASTILIAN
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	
Liao, David, Md ¹	Liao, David, Md ¹	Liao, Judy, Od ¹	Lin, Kristie, Md ¹	
1127 Wilshire Blvd	3523 W Olympic Blvd	311 S Broadway	2400 N Broadway	
Los Angeles, CA 90017	Los Angeles, CA 90019	Los Angeles, CA 90013	Los Angeles, CA 90031	
(213) 202-5880	(323) 733-8887	(213) 680-0404	(323) 221-6121	
Email:dave_liao@laretina.co	Email:dave_liao@laretina.co	NPI: 1265449730	Email:klin@retina2020.com	
m	m	License No: OPT11694	NPI: 1184801557	
NPI: 1962541847	NPI: 1962541847	Cultural Competence	License No: A114433	
License No: A112736	License No: A112736	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 10:00 AM-7:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 10:00 AM-7:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	10:00 AM-7:00 PM; F 10:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	
W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	PM	AM-7:00 PM; S 10:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	
08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-7:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	
AM-5:30 PM	ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU	CHINESE;CROATIAN;SPAN	Office Staff Language(s):	
Office Staff Language(s):	SSIAN;SPANISH;	ISH; CASTILIAN	CHINESE;CHINESE;CROA	
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	CASTILIAN;TAI	Safe at home indicator: N	TIAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;	
ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	Liao, David, Md ¹	CASTILIAN	
SSIAN;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N	1127 Wilshire Blvd	Safe at home indicator: N	
CASTILIAN;TAI	Liao, David, Md ¹	Los Angeles, CA 90017	Lin, Kristie, Md¹	
LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	1245 Wilshire Blvd	(213) 483-8810	3545 Wilshire Blvd	
Safe at home indicator: N	Los Angeles, CA 90017	Email:dave_liao@laretina.co	Los Angeles, CA 90010	
Liao, Judy, Od ¹	(213) 483-8810	m	(800) 898-2020	
631 N Broadway	Email:dave_liao@laretina.co	NPI: 1962541847	Email:klin@retina2020.com	
Los Angeles, CA 90012	m	License No: A112736	NPI: 1184801557	
(213) 680-0404	NPI: 1962541847	Cultural Competence	License No: A114433	
NPI: 1689854028	License No: A112736	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	
License No: OPT11694	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:30 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:30 PM	ARMENIAN; CHÎNESE; CHIN	Office Staff Language(s):	
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU	CHINESE;CHINESE;CROA	
Office Staff Language(s):	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	SSIAN;SPANISH;	TIAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;	
CROATIAN; SPĂNIŠH;	ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU	CASTILIAN;TAI	CASTILIAN	
CASTILIAN	SSIAN;SPANISH;	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	Safe at home indicator: N	
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;TAI	Safe at home indicator: N		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Lin. Kristie. Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 Email:klin@retina2020.com NPI: 1184801557 License No: A114433 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CHINESE; CROA TIAN; MANDAR; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Lo, Christopher, Md¹ 1513 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015 (323) 800-0028 NPI: 1952745473 License No: A148351 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:30 AM-5:00 PM;

W 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH

AM-5:00 PM; S 07:30

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI

AM-5:00 PM

SH: CASTILIAN

07:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 07:30

Los Angeles Logan, Dwavne, Md1 5120 W Goldleaf Cir Los Angeles, CA 90056 (310) 819-9500 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1164520714 License No: G68583 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Logan, Maiya, Od⁷ 9186 W Pico Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90035 (310) 276-1702 Email:PICOOPTOMETRY@ YAHOO.COM NPI: 1427195189 License No: 10365 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GERMAN; SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Los Angeles Low. Madeleine. Od⁷ Luv. Tonv. Od⁷ 3916 S Broadway 4403 S Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90037 Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137 (323) 232-1234 Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU Email:SHANAKATZMAN@G M.EDU MAIL.COM NPI: 1588046734 NPI: 1508217084 License No: 15313 License No: 33405 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N Luong, Nancy, Od⁷ Ly, Linda, Od⁷ 4403 S Vermont Ave 6000 N Figueroa St Los Angeles, CA 90037 Los Angeles, CA 90042 (323) 232-1234 (323) 254-5291 Email:SHANAKATZMAN@G Email:SMANCIA@ARROYO MAIL.COM VISTA.ORG NPI: 1336424928 NPI: 1356598015 License No: 14216 License No: 13541 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMPM Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: ITALIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Macy, Jonathan, Md¹ 8635 W 3rd St Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 644-4445 NPI: 1922020205 License No: G35551 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Madriaga, Jayson, Od⁷ 3916 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137 Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU M.EDU NPI: 1083095699 License No: 15380 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PM

Los Angeles

Maeda, Raymond, Od¹ 2080 Century Park East Los Angeles, CA 90067 (310) 271-0120 Email:maeda@westernu.edu NPI: 1518989938 NPI: 1821074220 License No: OPT10140 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: PM W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): JAPANESE; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Magno, Benjamin, Od⁵

12100 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90025 (800) 485-9196 Email:CREDENTIALING@VI HINDI SIONTOLEARN.ORG NPI: 1154862365 License No: 1565 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

8635 W. Third Street Ste390 Los Angeles, CA 90048 (310) 652-1133 License No: A31999 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Safe at home indicator: N Manchandia, Ajay, Md¹ 200 Stein Plaza Los Angeles, CA 90095 (310) 825-5000 NPI: 1720243082

Los Angeles

Maguen, Ezra, Md¹

Molina Vision

License No: A120510 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

Manchandia, Ajay, Md¹ 200 Stein Plz Ste 1-340 Los Angeles, CA 90095 (310) 825-5000 NPI: 1720243082 License No: A120510 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s): HINDI

Safe at home indicator: N

Mandel, Benjamin, Md¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 Email:BenMandel@gmail.co NPI: 1396089678

License No: A127151 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Mandel, Benjamin, Md¹ 1930 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 483-2620 Email:BenMandel@gmail.co

NPI: 1396089678 License No: A127151 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Mandel, Benjamin, Md¹⁷ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-0170 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE NANTPP.COM NPI: 1396089678 License No: A127151 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mandel, Benjamin, Md¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 Email:BenMandel@gmail.co NPI: 1396089678 License No: A127151 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Mandrick, William, Md¹ 1414 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015 (213) 977-1102 NPI: 1932270097 License No: G83686 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mandrick, William, Md¹

255 S Hill St Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 633-4777 NPI: 1932270097 License No: G83686

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Marsico, Nicholas, Md¹ 420 E 3rd St Los Angeles, CA 90013 (213) 680-1551

Email:nickmarsico@gmail.co

NPI: 1992876155 License No: A86442 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Marvasti. Amir. Md¹ 2560 W Olympic Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90006 (213) 386-7575 NPI: 1568882751 License No: A140382 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Matsunaga, Douglas, Md¹ 1513 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015 (213) 246-2422

Email:credentialing@pacifice Matsunaga, Douglas, Md¹ vemd.com NPI: 1821450818

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

License No: A168505

Los Angeles

Matsunaga, Douglas, Md¹ 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:credentialing@pacifice vemd.com NPI: 1821450818 License No: A168505 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

3400 Lomita Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (310) 891-1000 Email:credentialing@pacifice vemd.com NPI: 1821450818 License No: A168505 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Matsunaga, Douglas, Md¹ 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:credentialing@pacifice

vemd.com

NPI: 1821450818 License No: A168505 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-0170 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Los Angeles

Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Mcallister, Bennett, Od¹ 2080 Century Park East Los Angeles, CA 90067 (310) 271-0120 NPI: 1124057351 License No: OPT7275 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Miller, Kevin, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1972707552 License No: A106150 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Min. Christine. Od⁷ 6001 E Washington Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90040 (562) 928-9600 Email:YCHAIREZ@FHCCG LA.COM NPI: 1265062590 License No: 34518 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Mishima, Todd, Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-4944 NPI: 1841215365 License No: 9700 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Mishima, Todd, Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1841215365 License No: 9700 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Mishima, Todd, Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1841215365 License No: 9700 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

AM-6:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Moayedpardazi, Hamideh, Md^1 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1386933240 License No: A137200 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Moayedpardazi, Hamideh, Md¹

139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1386933240 License No: A137200 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Moayedpardazi, Hamideh, Md^{17} 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-0170 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE NANTPP.COM NPI: 1386933240 License No: A137200 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Molina, Karen, Od1 1530 Hillhurst Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 644-3880 NPI: 1770006751 License No: OPT33782 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 W 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; S 07:30 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Molina, Karen, Od¹ 3743 S La Brea Ave Los Angeles, CA 90016 (323) 329-9900 NPI: 1770006751 License No: OPT33782 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Monderer, Bernard, Md¹ 1700 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033

(323) 268-6731 NPI: 1548289671 License No: G34153 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles

Moore, Lori, Md¹ 231 W Vernon Ave Los Angeles, CA 90037 (310) 819-9500 NPI: 1972510196 License No: G57630 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Moshfeghi, Arlanna, Md¹

Moshfeghi, Arlanna, Md¹
4650 Sunset Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90027
(323) 660-2450
NPI: 1659390938
License No: C135260
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Moshfeghi, Arlanna, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027

Los Angeles

Molina Vision

Los Angeles

Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2287 NPI: 1659390938 License No: C135260 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N
Moshfeghi, Arlanna, Md¹

4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2181 NPI: 1659390938 License No: C135260 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM

Moss, Jason, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 Email:RECEPTION@SPEC TRUMEYECLINIC.COM NPI: 1386961423 License No: A130529 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Moss, Jason, Md¹
3545 Wilshire Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90010
(800) 898-2020
Email:RECEPTION@SPEC
TRUMEYECLINIC.COM
NPI: 1386961423
License No: A130529
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

Moss. Jason. Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 Email:RECEPTION@SPEC TRUMEYECLINIC.COM NPI: 1386961423 License No: A130529 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Murata, Kenneth, Od⁷
4403 S Vermont Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90037
(323) 232-1234
Email:SHANAKATZMAN@G
MAIL.COM
NPI: 1134134828
License No: 4960
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

	IVIOII
Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Nagiel, Aaron, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2181 NPI: 1669771879 License No: A125048 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Nagiel, Aaron, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1669771879	Nakano, Mark, Od¹ 4411 S Central Ave Los Angeles, CA 90011 (323) 908-4200 NPI: 1821072133 License No: OPT8818 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:0 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Nakano, Mark, Od¹ 3916 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137 NPI: 1821072133
License No: A125048 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	License No: OPT8818 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Nallasamy, Sudha, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd
Safe at home indicator: N Nakano, Mark, Od ¹ 4425 S Central Ave Los Angeles, CA 90011 (323) 908-4200 NPI: 1821072133 License No: OPT8818 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:00 AM-7:00 PM; W 07:00 AM-7:00 PM; TH 07:00 AM-7:00 PM; F 07:00 AM-7:00 PM; S 07:00	Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2287 NPI: 1558410506 License No: A121868 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 P W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:0 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

AM-7:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

os Angeles. Nakano. Mark. Od¹ 411 S Central Ave os Angeles, CA 90011 323) 908-4200 NPI: 1821072133 icense No: OPT8818 Cultural Competence raining Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; V 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Nakano, Mark, Od¹ 916 S Broadway os Angeles, CA 90037 323) 234-9137 NPI: 1821072133 icense No: OPT8818 Cultural Competence raining Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 M Safe at home indicator: N Nallasamy, Sudha, Md¹ 650 Sunset Blvd os Angeles, CA 90027 323) 669-2287 NPI: 1558410506 icense No: A121868 **Cultural Competence** raining Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; N 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

Los Angeles Nallasamy, Sudha, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1558410506 License No: A121868 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Nam, Sok, Md¹ 4278 W 3rd St Los Angeles, CA 90020 (213) 368-0388 NPI: 1952631301 License No: A71540 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; License No: A71540 W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00

AM-12:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Nam. Sok. Md¹ 4278 W 3rd St Los Angeles, CA 90020 (213) 368-0388 NPI: 1538265632 License No: A71540 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN Safe at home indicator: N Nam, Sok, Md¹ 1300 N Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 663-0077 NPI: 1538265632 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **KOREAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Molina Vision

Los Angeles
Narala, Ramsudha, Md ¹
1300 N Vermont Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90027
(833) 270-3937
NPI: 1093058323
License No: A147844
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR
EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N
Narala, Ramsudha, Md ¹
1245 Wilshire Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90017
(213) 483-8810
NPI: 1093058323
License No: A147844
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:30 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR
EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Narala, Ramsudha, Md1 3400 Lomita Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (310) 891-1000 NPI: 1093058323 License No: A147844 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Narala, Ramsudha, Md¹ 1300 N Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 644-4445 NPI: 1093058323 License No: A147844 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Ng. Loretta. Od¹ 2080 Century Park East Los Angeles, CA 90067 (310) 271-0120 NPI: 1457454845 License No: OPT11711 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CROATIAN; SPAN SPANISH; ISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Nguyen, Angeline, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1033505805 License No: A162795 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

Los Angeles Nguyen, Meggie, Od¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 NPI: 1649552548 License No: OPT15342TLG **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Nguyen, Angeline, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 226-3406 NPI: 1033505805 License No: A162795 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles Nguyen, Thien, Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1568471373 License No: 13098 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Nguyen, Angeline, Md¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 361-5924 NPI: 1033505805 License No: A162795 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Nguyen, Thien Thu, Od⁷ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-0170 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE NANTPP.COM NPI: 1568471373 License No: 13098 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Nguyen, Thien, Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1568471373 License No: 13098 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH;

Los Angeles

Nauven, Thien, Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-0170 NPI: 1568471373 License No: 13098 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Nguyen, Meggie, Od¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 NPI: 1649552548 License No: OPT15342TLG **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Novack, Roger, Md¹ 3400 Lomita Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (310) 891-1000 Email:rognov@larentina.com NPI: 1104828706 License No: G53779 Cultural Competence Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Novack, Roger, Md¹ 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:rognov@larentina.com

NPI: 1104828706 License No: G53779 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Oleynikov, Yuri, Md¹
444 S San Vicente Blvd St
1102

Los Angeles, CA 90048 (310) 423-9640 NPI: 1790707875 License No: A96434 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Pak, Wonkyu, Md¹ 4220 W 3rd St

Los Angeles, CA 90020 (213) 380-8800

NPI: 1376542894 License No: G59023 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:30 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN;SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Pak, Wonkyu, Md¹ 266 S Harvard Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90004 (213) 739-6900 NPI: 1376542894

License No: G59023
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN; SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

Pak, Joseph, Od¹ 2400 N Broadway

CASTILIAN

Los Angeles, CA 90031 (800) 898-2020

Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM

NPI: 1073192100 License No: 34773 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN;SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Pak, Joseph, Od⁷ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1073192100 License No: 34773

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Pak, Joseph, Od⁷

1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 413-7301

Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM

NPI: 1073192100 License No: 34773 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PΜ

Safe at home indicator: N

Pak, Joseph, Od⁷

2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6186

Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM

NPI: 1073192100 License No: 34773 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Pak. Joseph. Od¹

2400 N Broadway
Los Angeles, CA 90031
(323) 221-6121
Email:CREDENTIALING@A
CUITYEYEGROUP.COM
NPI: 1073192100
License No: 34773
Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Pak, Joseph, Od¹

2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031

(323) 221-6121

Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM

NPI: 1073192100 License No: 34773 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00

AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00

AM-4:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Park, Paul, Md ¹	Patel, Alpa, Md ¹	Patel, Alpa, Md ¹	Pazornik, Arthur, Od ⁷
3130 W Olympic Blvd	321 N Larchmont Blvd	1414 S Grand Avenue Ste	4403 S Vermont Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90006	Los Angeles, CA 90004	310	Los Angeles, CA 90037
(323) 732-1016	(323) 467-7161	Los Angeles, CA 90015	(323) 232-1234
NPI: 1083670152	NPI: 1528081098	(213) 749-5555	Email:SHANAKATZMAN@G
License No: A91067	License No: A71125	NPI: 1528081098	MAIL.COM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: A71125	NPI: 1922019389
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	License No: 4978
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	PM
AM-5:00 PM	AM-6:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
KOREAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Peace, James, Md ¹
Patel, Krupa, Od ⁷	Patel, Alpa, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	444 S San Vicente Blvd
3916 S Broadway	1414 S Grand Ave	Patel, Alpa, Md ¹	Los Angeles, CA 90048
Los Angeles, CA 90037	Los Angeles, CA 90015	1414 S Grand Ave	(310) 944-9393
(323) 234-9137	(310) 944-9393	Los Angeles, CA 90015	NPI: 1497836423
Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU	NPI: 1528081098	(213) 749-5555	License No: C41199
M.EDU	License No: A71125	NPI: 1528081098	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1013604594	Cultural Competence	License No: A71125	Training Completed: No
License No: 35443	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Peace, James, Md¹ 4403 S Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90307 (310) 671-7172 NPI: 1497836423 License No: C41199 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Peace, James, Md¹ 1414 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015 (310) 944-9393 NPI: 1497836423 License No: C41199 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Peace, James, Md¹ 1414 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015 (310) 944-9393 NPI: 1497836423 License No: C41199 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Pedroza, Alvssa, Od⁷ 955 Carrillo Dr Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 954-5800 Email:HOLLYWOODVISION License No: OPT12750

C.COM NPI: 1053084079 License No: 34864 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Perez. Evelvn. Od⁷ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-0170 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE NANTPP.COM NPI: 1124101084 License No: 10155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Perez, Luis, Od¹ 3350 Whittier Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 268-1131 NPI: 1497735427 CENTER@TOTALVISIONLL Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

> Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Perez, Luis, Od¹

3352 Whittier Blvd

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 268-1131 NPI: 1497735427 License No: OPT12750 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Perez. Luis. Od¹ 3350-52 Whittier Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 268-1131 NPI: 1497735427 License No: OPT12750 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Perez, Luis, Od¹ 1509 W Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90026 (213) 250-5768 NPI: 1497735427 License No: OPT12750 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Perez, Evelyn, Od¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-8000 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1124101084 License No: OPT10155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Perez. Evelvn. Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-0170 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1124101084 License No: OPT10155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Perez, Cecilia, Od¹ 1149 S Hill St Los Angeles, CA 90015 (213) 749-3461 NPI: 1093870453 License No: OPT10219 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Perez. Evelvn. Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 484-0170 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1124101084 License No: OPT10155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Perez, Evelyn, Od¹ 2400 N Broadway

Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1124101084 License No: OPT10155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Perez. Luis. Od⁷ 3350 Whittier Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90023 (323) 268-1131 Email:LORENAVISION3350 @HOTMAIL.COM NPI: 1497735427 License No: 12750 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Perez, Evelyn, Od¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (626) 568-8838 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1124101084 License No: OPT10155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Perez. Evelvn. Od¹ 4560 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (562) 303-3111 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1124101084 License No: OPT10155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Perez, Evelyn, Od¹ 4560 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 980-9900 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net

NPI: 1124101084 License No: OPT10155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Perez, Evelyn, Od1 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1124101084 License No: OPT10155 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00

AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Perez, Fredy, Od⁷ 3916 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137 Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU M.EDU

NPI: 1962424135 License No: 6315 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Los Angeles Pesheva, Maria, Md¹

1300 N Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027 (818) 268-2255 Email:mariapesh@hotmail.c

om NPI: 1073557351

License No: A88707 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-12:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): BULGARIAN; FRENCH; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Pesheva, Maria, Md¹

4560 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 980-9900

Email:mariapesh@hotmail.c

om

NPI: 1073557351 License No: A88707 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): BULGARIAN; FRENCH; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Pesheva, Maria, Md¹

Molina Vision

4560 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (562) 303-3111 Email:mariapesh@hotmail.c

om

NPI: 1073557351 License No: A88707 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): BULGARIAN; FRENCH; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Pham, Thuy, Od¹ 4220 West 3rd St

Los Angeles, CA 90020 (213) 487-4141

NPI: 1548231038 License No: OPT10157

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; KOREAN; SPANIS

H:

CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Pham. Vv. Od¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 NPI: 1417485624 License No: 33671 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **VIETNAMESE** Safe at home indicator: N

Pham. Christine. Od¹ 2080 Century Park East Los Angeles, CA 90067 (310) 271-0120 NPI: 1063830412 License No: OPT15386 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles Pilyugina, Svetlana, Md¹ 4278 W 3rd St Los Angeles, CA 90020 (213) 368-0388 NPI: 1538294129 License No: A89078 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE; CHINESE; MAND AR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN: UKRAINIAN Safe at home indicator: N Pineles, Stacy, Md¹ 100 Stein Plz Los Angeles, CA 90024 (310) 825-8840 NPI: 1578739645 License No: A94403 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Pokpongkiat, Si, Od⁷ 1609 N Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 663-8346 Email:POKPONGKIAT@HO TMAIL.COM NPI: 1558443192 License No: 9071 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN:THAI Safe at home indicator: N Popat, Umangi, Od¹ 4448 York Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90041 (818) 956-2001 NPI: 1114125085 License No: OPT13335 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;

W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM: TH

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-6:00 PM

09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00

Los Angeles Popat, Umangi, Od¹ 303 Loma Dr Los Angeles, CA 90017 (323) 635-1140 NPI: 1114125085 License No: OPT13335 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Popat, Umangi, Od¹ 1300 N Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027 (833) 270-3937 NPI: 1114125085 License No: OPT13335 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Popat, Umangi, Od¹ 4816 E 3rd St Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 780-4510 NPI: 1114125085 License No: OPT13335 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; SU 09:00 AM-1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Powell, Cheryl, Md¹ 1711 W Temple St Los Angeles, CA 90026 (323) 233-6271 NPI: 1144320987 License No: G58108 **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Powell, Cheryl, Md ¹	Powell, Cheryl, Md ¹	Powell, Cheryl, Md ¹	Powell, Cheryl, Md ¹
231 W Vernon Ave	1711 W Temple St	231 W Vernon Ave	231 W Vernon Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90037	Los Angeles, CA 90026	Los Angeles, CA 90037	Los Angeles, CA 90037
(323) 233-6271	(323) 544-0090	(323) 233-6271	(310) 819-9500
NPI: 1144320987	NPI: 1144320987	NPI: 1144320987	NPI: 1144320987
License No: G58108	License No: G58108	License No: G58108	License No: G58108
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-1:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-1:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Powell, Cheryl, Md ¹	Powell, Cheryl, Md ¹	Powell, Cheryl, Md ¹	Quan, Valerie, Od ¹
1711 W Temple St	1711 W Temple St	231 W Vernon Ave	2080 Century Park East
Los Angeles, CA 90026	Los Angeles, CA 90026	Los Angeles, CA 90037	Los Angeles, CA 90067
(213) 484-6995	(213) 413-8660	(323) 231-5181	(310) 271-0120
NPI: 1144320987	NPI: 1144320987	NPI: 1144320987	NPI: 1003816620
License No: G58108	License No: G58108	License No: G58108	License No: OPT 14069
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 11:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 11:00 AM-6:00 PM; F	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	11:00 AM-6:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):
SEAMSH, CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN		MANDAR;SPANISH;
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N		CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles R. Doss. Md¹

1700 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 263-6774 NPI: 1285782847 License No: A43098 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; W 07:30 AM-5:00 PM: TH 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; S 07:30 AM-3:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

R, Doss, Md¹ 1828 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 263-6774 NPI: 1285782847 License No: A43098 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Rabbani, Farhad, Md¹ 816 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 388-9648 NPI: 1770503161 License No: A44623 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:30 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:30 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:30 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:30 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Rabinowitz, Yaron, Md¹ 444 S San Vicente Bl 1102 Los Angeles, CA 90048 (310) 429-9640 NPI: 1154493229 License No: 44942 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Rahhal, Firas, Md¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:rahhalf@aol.com NPI: 1881658615 License No: G78656 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO REAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Rahhal, Firas, Md¹

3400 Lomita Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (310) 891-1000 Email:rahhalf@aol.com NPI: 1881658615 License No: G78656 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO REAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN;

SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI

LANGUAGES:TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Rahhal, Firas, Md¹ 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:rahhalf@aol.com NPI: 1881658615 License No: G78656 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO REAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Rahhal, Firas, Md¹

1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 202-5880 Email:rahhalf@aol.com NPI: 1881658615 License No: G78656 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO REAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Molina Vision

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	
Reaves, Harold, Md ¹	Reiser, Bibiana, Md ¹	Reiser, Bibiana, Md ¹	Reiser, Bibiana, Md ¹	
1127 Wilshire Blvd	4650 Sunset Blvd	1450 San Pablo St	1450 San Pablo St	
Los Angeles, CA 90017	Los Angeles, CA 90027	Los Angeles, CA 90089	Los Angeles, CA 90033	
(213) 481-3937	(323) 669-2287	(323) 442-6335	(323) 442-6335	
NPI: 1962408427	NPI: 1912071663	NPI: 1912071663	NPI: 1912071663	
License No: G33835	License No: A81507	License No: A81507	License No: A81507	
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;				
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH				
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00				
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00				
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	KOREAN	KOREAN	KOREAN	
Safe at home indicator: N				
Reiser, Bibiana, Md ¹	Reiser, Bibiana, Md ¹	Reiser, Bibiana, Md ¹	Remick, Kristy, Od ¹	
1450 San Pablo St	4650 Sunset Blvd	4650 Sunset Blvd	2080 Century Park East	
Los Angeles, CA 90089	Los Angeles, CA 90027	Los Angeles, CA 90027	Los Angeles, CA 90067	
(323) 442-6500	(323) 669-2181	(323) 660-2450	(310) 271-0120	
NPI: 1912071663	NPI: 1912071663	NPI: 1912071663	NPI: 1336109115	
License No: A81507	License No: A81507	License No: A81507	License No: 7849	
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;				
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH				
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00				
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00				
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	
KOREAN	KOREAN	KOREAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Renner, Morgan, Md ¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 Email:mrenner@retina2020. com NPI: 1649565920 License No: A142841 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE	Rex, Steven, Od ¹ 3442 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90010 (213) 382-1500 NPI: 1669575197 License No: 4906 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Reznik, Alena, Md ¹ 8635 W 3rd St Los Angeles, CA 90048	Reznik, Alena, Md¹ 1300 N Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 644-4445 Email:RKARELIN@SCEYE S.ORG NPI: 1871720987 License No: A113775 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;RUS	Reznik, Alena, Md ¹ 1300 N Vermont Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 906-6048 Email:RKARELIN@SCEYE S.ORG NPI: 1871720987 License No: A113775 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;RUS
Safe at home indicator: N Retnasothie, Dashaini, Od ⁷	Email:RKARELIN@SCEYE S.ORG	SIAN Safe at home indicator: N	SIAN Safe at home indicator: N
3916 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137 Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU M.EDU NPI: 1265797997 License No: 14413 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	NPI: 1871720987 License No: A113775 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;RUS SIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Reznik, Alena, Md¹ 1300 N Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027 (833) 270-3937 Email:RKARELIN@SCEYE S.ORG NPI: 1871720987 License No: A113775 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;RUS SIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Reznik, Alena, Md ¹ 1300 N Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 646-6075 Email:RKARELIN@SCEYE S.ORG NPI: 1871720987 License No: A113775 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;RUS SIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Los Angeles Los Angeles Los Angeles Reznik, Alena, Md¹ Reznik, Alena, Md¹ Reznik, Alena, Md¹ Roe, Richard, Md¹ 1300 N Vermont Ave 1300 N Vermont Ave 100 Stein Plaza 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90095 Los Angeles, CA 90027 Los Angeles, CA 90027 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (310) 825-7808 (626) 666-5820 (213) 913-4200 (213) 483-8810 Email:RKARELIN@SCEYE Email:RKARELIN@SCEYE Email:RKARELIN@SCEYE Email:roe.rick@laretina.com S.ORG S.ORG S.ORG NPI: 1043412489 NPI: 1871720987 NPI: 1871720987 NPI: 1871720987 License No: A95880 License No: A113775 License No: A113775 License No: A113775 Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH PMW 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Office Staff Language(s): 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 ARMENIAN; CHINESE; RUS AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:30 PM SIAN AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR ARMENIAN; CHINESE; RUS ARMENIAN; CHINESE; RUS EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S Reznik, Alena, Md¹ SIAN SIAN PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI 100 Stein Plaza Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Los Angeles, CA 90095 Safe at home indicator: N (310) 206-5000 Reznik, Alena, Md¹ Roe, Richard, Md¹ Roe, Richard, Md¹ Email:RKARELIN@SCEYE 8635 23rd St 1245 Wilshire Blvd S.ORG Los Angeles, CA 90048 Los Angeles, CA 90017 3400 Lomita Blvd NPI: 1871720987 (323) 906-6048 (213) 483-8810 Los Angeles, CA 90017 License No: A113775 Email:RKARELIN@SCEYE Email:roe.rick@laretina.com (310) 891-1000 Cultural Competence S.ORG NPI: 1043412489 Email:roe.rick@laretina.com Training Completed: No NPI: 1871720987 License No: A95880 NPI: 1043412489 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; **Cultural Competence** License No: A95880 License No: A113775 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; AM-5:00 PM W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH Office Staff Language(s): 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 ARMENIAN; CHINESE; RUS AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 SIAN AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:30 PM Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; RUS EAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; S ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR SIAN PANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI EAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; S Safe at home indicator: N LANGUAGES; TAGALOG PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Roe. Richard. Md¹

1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 202-5880 Email:roe.rick@laretina.com

NPI: 1043412489 License No: A95880 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Roh, Michael, Md¹ 3130 W Olympic Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90006 (323) 732-7551 NPI: 1386684629 License No: A94706 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

KOREAN

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Rose, Michael, Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Ste 105 Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 NPI: 1861593006

License No: G33914 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CROATIAN;MAN DAR; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Rose, Michael, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031

(323) 221-6121 NPI: 1861593006 License No: G33914 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-4:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CROATIAN;MAN

DAR; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Rose, Michael, Md¹ 2423 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-8000 NPI: 1861593006 License No: G33914 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CROATIAN; MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N Rose, Michael, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1861593006 License No: G33914 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CROATIAN; MAN DAR:SPANISH:

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Rose, Michael, Md¹⁷

2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6186 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1861593006 License No: G33914 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N Rose, Michael, Md¹ 1267 N Virgil Ave Los Angeles, CA 90029 (323) 664-7628 NPI: 1861593006 License No: G33914 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CROATIAN;MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN:VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles
Rose, Michael, Md ¹
2400 N Broadway
Los Angeles, CA 90031
(323) 221-6121
NPI: 1861593006
License No: G33914
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;CROATIAN;MAN
DAR;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
Safe at home indicator: N
Rose, Michael, Md ¹
0400 N.D. I

2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-8000 NPI: 1861593006 License No: G33914 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CROATIAN; MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Rose, Michael, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-8000 NPI: 1861593006 License No: G33914 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CROATIAN;MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Rose, Michael, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (626) 269-5355 NPI: 1861593006 License No: G33914 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CROATIAN;MAN DAR; SPANISH: CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Rose, Michael, Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 NPI: 1861593006 License No: G33914 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CROATIAN; MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Ruiz, Carolina, Od1 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1104404201 License No: OPT34952 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Sage, Jeffrey, Do¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 250-5333 NPI: 1114926730 License No: 20A5971 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): HEBREW; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Sakhakorn, Yasaman, Od¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 NPI: 1285015115 License No: OPT15262 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles
Salib, George, Md ¹
139 S Alvarado St
Los Angeles, CA 90057
(323) 728-5500
NPI: 1962427468
License No: A 71222
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-6:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
ARABIC;FRENCH;SPANIS
H; CASTILIAN; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N
_
Samimi, David, Md ¹
1513 S Grand Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90015
(323) 800-0028 NPI: 1306044102
License No: A115710
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 07:30 AM-5:00 PM;
W 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH
07:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 07:30
AM-5:00 PM; S 07:30
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Samuel, Michael, Md¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 413-7301 Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA 2020.COM NPI: 1730175670 License No: A83237 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Samuel, Michael, Md¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 481-3937 Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA 2020.COM NPI: 1730175670 License No: A83237 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Ε Safe at home indicator: N Sanchez, Adriana, Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1902231194 License No: OPT14769 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

AM-6:00 PM

09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00

(323) 728-5500 NPI: 1902231194 License No: OPT14769 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Sand. Nancy. Md¹ 1964 Westwood Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90025 (310) 441-2263 Email:nancysandmd@gmail. com NPI: 1871675876 License No: A46342 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; GERMAN; SPANIS H: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Sanchez, Adriana, Od¹ 139 S Alvarado St

Los Angeles, CA 90057

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Sand, Nancy, Md¹ 1964 W Maryland St Los Angeles, CA 90025 (310) 441-2263 Email:nancysandmd@gmail.

com

NPI: 1871675876 License No: A46342 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; GERMAN; SPANIS H: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Sarkisyan, Siranush, Od¹ 4560 E Cesar Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 980-9900 NPI: 1134632912 License No: OPT33845 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM

Los Angeles

Sarkisyan, Siranush, Od⁷ 4560 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 980-9900 Email:VERONICA.MOJICA @SESMEDICALGROUP.C OM NPI: 1134632912

License No: 33845 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Sarkisyan, Siranush, Od¹ 4560 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (562) 303-3111 NPI: 1134632912 License No: OPT33845

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Sato, Michelle, Md¹ 420 E 3rd St Los Angeles, CA 90013 (213) 680-1551 NPI: 1225326580 License No: A125720

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

JAPANESE

Los Angeles

Savetsky, Michael, Md¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1255598819 License No: A121085 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Savetsky, Michael, Md¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1255598819 License No: A121085 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM:

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

Los Angeles

Semaan, Khalil, Od¹ 621 S Virgil Ave Los Angeles, CA 90005 (213) 384-0433 NPI: 1447547070 License No: OPT14178 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): **ARABIC**

Safe at home indicator: N

Shamie, Neda, Md¹ 2080 Century Park E Suite

911 Los Angeles, CA 90067

(310) 229-1220 NPI: 1396837282 License No: A71554 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Shammas, Maya, Md¹ 1961 Cummings Dr Los Angeles, CA 90027 (310) 638-9391 NPI: 1649438763 License No: A113118

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Shapiro, Robert, Od⁷ 555 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90013 (213) 627-5911 Email:ABALF4@AOL.COM NPI: 1144212531 License No: 6552 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Shaw, Minh, Od¹ 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 NPI: 1558526988 License No: OPT13540 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00

Office Staff Language(s):

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:30 PM

SPANISH:

Los Angeles

Sheesfarooqui, Ifrah, Od¹ 4560 E Cesar Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 980-9900 Email:dr.sheesfaroogui@ses medicalgroup.com NPI: 1467833905 License No: OPT33572 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN:URDU Safe at home indicator: N Sheesfaroogui, Ifrah, Od¹ 4560 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 980-9900 Email:dr.sheesfarooqui@ses medicalgroup.com NPI: 1467833905 License No: OPT33572 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

HINDI;SPANISH;

CASTILIAN:URDU

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Sheesfarooqui, Ifrah, Od¹ 4560 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (562) 303-3111 Email:dr.sheesfaroogui@ses NPI: 1992738603 medicalgroup.com NPI: 1467833905 License No: OPT33572 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN:URDU Safe at home indicator: N Sheffer, Albert, Md¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1992738603 License No: A34261 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; FRENCH; HEBRE

W;SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Sheffer, Albert, Md¹ 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 License No: A34261 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;FRENCH;HEBRE W;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Sherstinsky, Mark, Od¹ 4411 S Central Ave Los Angeles, CA 90011 (323) 908-4200 NPI: 1053392696 License No: OPT12180 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Shi, Linda, Od ⁷	Shihady, Angela, Od ¹	Sinson Tran, Cherrie, Od ⁷	So, Emily, Od ¹
3916 S Broadway	7447 N Figueroa St	4767 Whittier Blvd	2400 N Broadway
Los Angeles, CA 90037	Los Angeles, CA 90041	Los Angeles, CA 90022	Los Angeles, CA 90031
(323) 234-9137	(323) 257-3937	(323) 263-9173	(323) 221-6121
Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU	Email:ashihadyod@gmail.co	Email:ELAOPTOMETRY@H	NPI: 1619295334
M.EDU	m	OTMAIL.COM	License No: OPT13859
NPI: 1700301231	NPI: 1841345477	NPI: 1417009168	Cultural Competence
License No: 33965	License No: 11955	License No: 11747	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PI
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00
PM	PM	PM	AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Sierra, William, Md ¹	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-4:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N	4754 East Cesar Chavez	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):
Shihady, Angela, Od ¹	Avenue	Small, Kent, Md ¹	CHINESE;MANDAR
7447 N Figueroa St	Los Angeles, CA 90022	8035 W 3rd St	Safe at home indicator: N
Los Angeles, CA 90041	(323) 909-0041	Los Angeles, CA 90048	So, Andrea, Od ⁷
(323) 257-3300	NPI: 1275552796	(310) 659-2200	3916 S Broadway
Email:ashihadyod@gmail.co	License No: G32593	NPI: 1861470783	Los Angeles, CA 90037
m	Cultural Competence	License No: A53173	(323) 234-9137
NPI: 1841345477	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU
License No: 11955	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	M.EDU
Cultural Competence	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	NPI: 1831531557
Training Completed: No	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	License No: 14890
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	PM
AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	Snider, Matthew, Md ¹	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N		4650 Sunset Blvd	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
		Los Angeles, CA 90027	Safe at home indicator: N
		(323) 660-2450	
		NPI: 1740640960	
		License No: A185178	

ly, Od¹ Broadway eles, CA 90031 1-6121 9295334 No: OPT13859 Competence Completed: No 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; AM-4:00 PM; TH И-4:00 PM; F 09:00 PM; S 09:00 PM; SU 08:00 PM taff Language(s): E:MANDAR nome indicator: N Irea, Od⁷ Broadway eles, CA 90037 4-9137 PHUNG@KETCHU 31531557 No: 14890 Competence Completed: No И - F 9:00 AM-5:00 aff Language(s): H: CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM

Los Angeles Los Angeles Los Angeles Los Angeles So. Emily, Od1 Soltani, Sheila, Od⁷ Stern, Lawrence, Od⁷ Su. Daniel. Md¹ 2400 N Broadway 3916 S Broadway 2080 S Central Ave 3400 Lomita Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90031 Los Angeles, CA 90037 Los Angeles, CA 90011 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (323) 221-6121 (323) 234-9137 (213) 973-3968 (310) 891-1000 Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU Email:DOC@2020OPT.COM Email:dsu@laretina.com NPI: 1619295334 License No: OPT13859 M.EDU NPI: 1326045618 NPI: 1508109133 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1972066843 License No: 33603 License No: A134110 Training Completed: No License No: 34523 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 PMW 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N AM-5:30 PM CHINESE; MANDAR Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): Stiles, Steven, Md¹ Safe at home indicator: N ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR Stephey, Emily, Od1 2222 Santa Ana Blvd EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S Sodhi, Avneet, Md¹ 1414 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90059 PANISH: CASTILIAN 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90015 (323) 564-4461 Safe at home indicator: N Los Angeles, CA 90031 (310) 944-9393 Email:spsmd@yahoo.com (323) 221-6121 NPI: 1972012797 NPI: 1770515587 Su, Susan, Od¹ NPI: 1982929105 License No: OPT33917 License No: G14053 2400 N Broadway License No: A136814 Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** Los Angeles, CA 90031 Training Completed: No (323) 221-6121 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No NPI: 1639553217 Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH License No: OPT15315 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 **Cultural Competence** 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 Training Completed: No AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN SPANISH; CASTILIAN 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM DAR;PANJABI; PUNJABI; SPANISH; Office Staff Language(s): **CASTILIAN** CHINESE; MANDAR; TAI Safe at home indicator: N **LANGUAGES** Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles

Su. Daniel. Md¹ 9000 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90211 (310) 854-6201 Email:dsu@laretina.com NPI: 1508109133 License No: A134110 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N Su, Daniel, Md¹ 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:dsu@laretina.com NPI: 1508109133 License No: A134110 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; S PANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Su. Daniel. Md1 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:dsu@laretina.com NPI: 1508109133 License No: A134110 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Suk, Kevin, Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (800) 898-2020 Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com NPI: 1326257569 License No: A114509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Suk. Kevin. Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (626) 568-8838 NPI: 1326257569 License No: A114509 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Molina Vision

ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Suk, Kevin, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (626) 269-5355 Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com NPI: 1326257569 License No: A114509 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Suk. Kevin. Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com NPI: 1326257569 License No: A114509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

> Suk. Kevin. Md¹⁷ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6186 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1326257569 License No: A114509 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Safe at home indicator: N

PMOffice Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Suk, Kevin, Md ¹	Suk, Kevin, Md ¹	Suk, Kevin, Md ¹	Taban, Mehran, Md ¹ 1414 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015
3545 Wilshire Blvd	3545 Wilshire Blvd	8616 La Tijera Blvd	
Los Angeles, CA 90010	Los Angeles, CA 90010	Los Angeles, CA 90045	
(800) 898-2020	(213) 389-6040	(310) 673-2020	(424) 247-9090
Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com	Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com	Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com	Email:rtaban@yahoo.com
NPI: 1326257569	NPI: 1326257569	NPI: 1326257569	NPI: 1497943914
License No: A114509	License No: A114509	License No: A114509	License No: A108546
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 1:00 PM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	07:45 AM-12:30 PM; F 12:30
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM-4:30 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR	KOREAN;SPANISH;
EAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;	EAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;	EAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN
CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Taban, Mehran, Md ¹
Suk, Kevin, Md ¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6121 Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com NPI: 1326257569 License No: A114509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Suk, Kevin, Md ¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (800) 898-2020 Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com NPI: 1326257569 License No: A114509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Taban, Mehran, Md ¹ 1513 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015 (323) 464-9393 Email:rtaban@yahoo.com NPI: 1497943914 License No: A108546 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	1513 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015 (213) 745-4060 Email:rtaban@yahoo.com NPI: 1497943914 License No: A108546 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:30 AM-6:00 PM; W 07:30 AM-6:00 PM; TH 07:30 AM-6:00 PM; F 07:30
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 07:30
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-6:00 PM; SU 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-1:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	KOREAN;SPANISH;	KOREAN;SPANISH;
EAN; MANDAR; SPANISH;	EAN; MANDAR; SPANISH;	CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN
CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Taban, Mehran, Md¹
1414 South Grand Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90015
(213) 747-9090
Email:rtaban@yahoo.com
NPI: 1497943914
License No: A108546
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM

Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Taban, Mehran, Md¹ 1513 S Grand Ave Los Angeles, CA 90015 (310) 944-9393 Email:rtaban@yahoo.com NPI: 1497943914

NPI: 1497943914 License No: A108546 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:30 AM-6:00 PM; W 07:30 AM-6:00 PM; TH 07:30 AM-6:00 PM; F 07:30 AM-6:00 PM; S 07:30 AM-6:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN:SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN

Los Angeles

Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI

LANGUAGES: TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 3400 Lomita Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (310) 891-1000 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 202-5880 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI

LANGUAGES:TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹

1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Tan, Alvin, Od ¹	Tan, Alvin, Od ¹	Tan, Jeffrey, Md ¹	Tew, John, Md ¹
325 E 7th St	311 Winston St	3400 Lomita Blvd	1450 San Pablo St
Los Angeles, CA 90014	Los Angeles, CA 90013	Los Angeles, CA 90017	Los Angeles, CA 90089
(213) 893-1960	(213) 893-1960	(310) 891-1000	(323) 442-6335
NPI: 1457734014	NPI: 1457734014	Email:jefftan@laretina.com	NPI: 1174593354
License No: OPT15340	License No: OPT15340	NPI: 1033407549	License No: A83206
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: A135284	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 07:00 AM-3:00 PM;	Hours: T 07:00 AM-4:30 PM;	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 07:00 AM-3:00 PM; TH	W 07:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
07:00 AM-3:00 PM; F 07:00	07:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 07:00	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-3:00 PM; S 07:00	AM-4:30 PM; S 07:00	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-3:00 PM	AM-4:30 PM	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:30 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Tan, Jeffrey, Md ¹	Tan, Alvin, Od ¹	Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN	PORTUGUESE Safe at home indicator: N
1245 Wilshire Blvd	1625 E 4th St	DAR;SPANISH;	_
Los Angeles, CA 90017	Los Angeles, CA 90033	CASTILIAN;TAI	Tian, Emmy, Od ⁷
(213) 483-8810	(323) 268-8391	LANGUAGES	3916 S Broadway
Email:jefftan@laretina.com	NPI: 1457734014	Safe at home indicator: N	Los Angeles, CA 90037
NPI: 1033407549 License No: A135284	License No: OPT15340 Cultural Competence	Tassinari, John, Od ¹	(323) 234-9137 Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	2080 Century Park East	M.EDU
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 07:30 AM-4:00 PM;	Los Angeles, CA 90067	NPI: 1730876467
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 07:30 AM-4:00 PM; TH	(310) 271-0120	License No: 35500
W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	07:30 AM-4:00 PM; F 07:30	NPI: 1689770489	Cultural Competence
08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	AM-4:00 PM; S 07:30	License No: OPT8873	Training Completed: No
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-4:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:30 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	Training Completed: No	PM
Office Staff Language(s):		Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Safe at home indicator: N
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN		W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	
DAR;SPANISH;		08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	
CASTILIAN;TAI		AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
LANGUAGES		AM-5:00 PM	
Safe at home indicator: N		Office Staff Language(s):	
		ARMENIAN;CHINESE;SPA	
		NISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	
		LANGUAGES	
		Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Molina Vision

	IVIOIIIIa	VISION	
Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Tienda, Juan, Od ⁷ 2445 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 263-2307 Email:MAT61@SBCGLOBA L.NET NPI: 1295783215 License No: 7075 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Tom, Wesley, Od ⁷ 2825 Crenshaw Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90016 (323) 373-9633 Email:WTOMOD@SBCGLO BAL.NET NPI: 1134208358 License No: 9469 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Topete, Isis, Od¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1124648183 License No: OPT34536 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Tran, Mailan, Od ¹ 5120 W Goldleaf Cir Los Angeles, CA 90056 (310) 819-9500 NPI: 1669785069 License No: 13984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N Tilki, Natalia, Do¹ 425 S Fairfax Avenue Ste 201 Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 316-8186 NPI: 1790793248 License No: 20A8859 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN	Safe at home indicator: N Ton, Lieu, Od ⁷ 3916 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137 Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU M.EDU NPI: 1023009693 License No: 10557 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Topete, Isis, Od¹ 4650 W Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2145 NPI: 1124648183 License No: OPT34536 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Nhung, Od ¹ 3834 S Western Ave Los Angeles, CA 90062 (323) 730-1920 NPI: 1932760964 License No: OPT35377 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 07:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 07:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 07:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 07:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-1:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Tran, Nhung, Od ⁷	Tran, Stephanie, Od ¹	Tran, Henry, Od ¹	Tran, Mailan, Od ¹
3916 S Broadway	440 Shatto	2400 N Broadway	231 W Vernon Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90037	Los Angeles, CA 90020	Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90037
(323) 234-9137	(213) 487-0150	(800) 898-2020	(323) 233-6271
Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU	NPI: 1619504081	NPI: 1467846709	NPI: 1669785069
M.EDU	License No: OPT34591	License No: OPT15159	License No: 13984
NPI: 1932760964	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: 35377	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-1:00 PM; TH
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-1:00 PM
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	VIETNAMESE	CHINESE;CHINESE;KORE	SPANISH;
Tran, Stephanie, Od ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	AN	CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE
440 Shatto Pl	Tran, Henry, Od ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Los Angeles, CA 90020	1127 Wilshire Blvd	Tran, Henry, Od ¹	Tran, Mailan, Od ¹
(213) 487-0150	Los Angeles, CA 90017	1127 Wilshire Blvd	231 W Vernon Ave
NPI: 1619504081	(213) 481-3937	Los Angeles, CA 90017	Los Angeles, CA 90037
License No: OPT34591	NPI: 1467846709	(213) 413-7301	(310) 819-9500
Cultural Competence	License No: OPT15159	NPI: 1467846709	NPI: 1669785069
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	License No: OPT15159	License No: 13984
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM
AM-6:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	SPANISH;
VIETNAMESE	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
Safe at home indicator: N	CHINESE;CHINESE;KORE	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
	AN	CHINESE;CHINESE;KORE	
	Safe at home indicator: N	AN	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

		Vision	
Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Tran, Mailan, Od ¹	Tran, Henry, Od ¹	Tran, Nhung, Od ¹	Trinh, Lillian, Od ⁷
231 W Vernon Ave	2400 N Broadway	3834 S Western Ave	767 N Hill St
Los Angeles, CA 90037	Los Angeles, CA 90031	Los Angeles, CA 90062	Los Angeles, CA 90012
(310) 819-9500	(323) 221-6121	(323) 730-1920	(213) 808-1792
NPI: 1669785069	NPI: 1467846709	NPI: 1932760964	Email:ACHING@CSCLA.OR
License No: 13984	License No: OPT15159	License No: OPT35377	G
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1447704168
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 33561
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	CHINESE;SPANISH;
SPANISH;	CHINESE;CHINESE;KORE	Trinh, Lillian, Od ¹	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	AN	767 N Hill St	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Los Angeles, CA 90012	Trinh, Lillian, Od ¹
Tran, Grace, Od ¹	Tran, Henry, Od ¹	(213) 808-1718	767 N Hill St
8616 La Tijera Bvd	2400 N Broadway	NPI: 1447704168	Los Angeles, CA 90012
Los Angeles, CA 90045	Los Angeles, CA 90031	License No: OPT33561	(213) 808-1792
(310) 673-2020	(323) 221-6121	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1447704168
NPI: 1366607558	NPI: 1467846709	Training Completed: No	License No: OPT33561
License No: OPT13877	License No: OPT15159	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00	CHINESE;CROATIAN	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM	AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-4:00 PM		CHINESE;CROATIAN
CHINESE	Office Staff Language(s):		Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

CHINESE; CHINESE; KORE

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Los Angeles Los Angeles Los Angeles Ung. Susan. Od¹ Tsang, Dorcas, Od⁷ Uchio, Alejandra, Md¹ Underwood, Lance, Od1 2080 Century Park E 139 S Alvarado St 139 S Alvarado St 4650 Sunset Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90067 Los Angeles, CA 90057 Los Angeles, CA 90027 Los Angeles, CA 90057 (310) 217-0120 (323) 728-5500 (323) 660-2450 (213) 484-0170 Email:RPEREZ@WESTERN Email:alejandrallergo@hotm NPI: 1407823933 NPI: 1679582225 **U.EDU** ail.com License No: 35126 License No: OPT 12206 TPA NPI: 1811154727 NPI: 1144217191 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11501 License No: A78760 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; Training Completed: No Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 PMW 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 Office Staff Language(s): 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM AM-6:00 PM SPANISH; CASTILIAN AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N AM-5:00 PM CHINESE; SPANISH; Ung, Teresa, Od¹ Office Staff Language(s): **CASTILIAN** Uchio, Alejandra, Md¹ 10300 Compton Ave SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N 139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90002 Safe at home indicator: N Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 564-4331 Ung, Susan, Od¹ Uchio, Alejandra, Md¹ (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1447663166 139 S Alvarado St Email:alejandrallergo@hotm 139 S Alvarado St License No: OPT14936 Los Angeles, CA 90057 Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500 ail.com **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1144217191 (213) 484-0170 Training Completed: No NPI: 1679582225 License No: A78760 Email:alejandrallergo@hotm Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; License No: OPT 12206 TPA **Cultural Competence** ail.com **Cultural Competence** W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Training Completed: No NPI: 1144217191 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; License No: A78760 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH Cultural Competence W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; CHINESE AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH Safe at home indicator: N AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 CHINESE; SPANISH; Safe at home indicator: N AM-6:00 PM **CASTILIAN** Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Molina Vision

		Vision	
Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Ung, Susan, Od ¹	Unzueta, Miguel, Md ¹	Uribe, Maria, Od ¹	Uribe, Maria, Od ¹
139 S Alvarado St	1700 E Cesar E Chavez Ave	4650 Sunset Blvd	4650 Sunset Blvd
Los Angeles, CA 90057	Los Angeles, CA 90033	Los Angeles, CA 90027	Los Angeles, CA 90027
(323) 728-5500	(323) 526-7273	(323) 669-2287	(323) 669-2181
NPI: 1679582225	NPI: 1023040714	NPI: 1174700157	NPI: 1174700157
License No: OPT 12206 TPA	License No: A87565	License No: 13197	License No: 13197
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;SPANISH;	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	Unzueta, Miguel, Md ¹	Uribe, Maria, Od ¹	Uribe, Maria, Od ¹
Ung, Cindy, Md ¹	1700 E Cesar E Chavez Ave	4650 W Sunset Blvd	4650 Sunset Blvd
1700 E Cesar E Chavez Ave	Los Angeles, CA 90033	Los Angeles, CA 90027	Los Angeles, CA 90027
Los Angeles, CA 90033	(844) 211-5462	(310) 303-3890	(323) 660-2450
(310) 672-9999	NPI: 1023040714	NPI: 1174700157	NPI: 1174700157
NPI: 1710305172	License No: A87565	License No: 13197	License No: 13197
License No: A165791	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Varma, Rohit, Md ¹	Varma, Rohit, Md ¹	Varsani, Poonam, Od ¹	Wainess, Reid, Md ¹
1300 N Vermont Ave	8635 23rd St	5120 W Goldleaf Cir	2400 N Broadway
Los Angeles, CA 90027	Los Angeles, CA 90048	Los Angeles, CA 90056	Los Angeles, CA 90031
(323) 644-4445	(323) 906-6048	(310) 819-9500	(323) 221-6121
NPI: 1073670212	NPI: 1073670212	NPI: 1194137661	Email:rwainess@californiaey
License No: A52885	License No: A52885	License No: OPT14909	eandear.com
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1396935979
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: A108766
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM;
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; HIND	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; HIND	Vu, Tony, Od ¹	AM-4:00 PM; SU 08:00
I;PANJABI;	I;PANJABI;	139 S Alvarado St	AM-4:00 PM
PUNJABI;RUSSIAN;SPANIS		Los Angeles, CA 90057	Office Staff Language(s):
H; CASTILIAN	H; CASTILIAN	(323) 728-5500	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	NPI: 1942221346	ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S
Varma, Rohit, Md ¹	Varma, Rohit, Md ¹	License No: OPT11285	PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI
1300 N Vermont Ave	8635 W 3rd St	Cultural Competence	LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES
Los Angeles, CA 90027	Los Angeles, CA 90048	Training Completed: No	E
(833) 270-3937	(323) 644-4445	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Safe at home indicator: N
NPI: 1073670212	NPI: 1073670212	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	
License No: A52885	License No: A52885	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	AM-6:00 PM	
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Office Staff Language(s):	
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	SPANISH;	
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N	
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM		
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):		
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; HIND	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; HIND		
I;PANJABI;	I;PANJABI;		
PUNJABI;RUSSIAN;SPANIS	•		
H; CASTILIAN	H; CASTILIAN		
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Molina Vision

Los Angeles
Wainess, Reid, Md ¹
8616 La Tijera Blvd Ste 105
Los Angeles, CA 90045
(310) 673-2020
Email:rwainess@californiaey
eandear.com
NPI: 1396935979
License No: A108766
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN
ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S
PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI
LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES
E
Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Wainess. Reid. Md¹ 244 S Oxford Ave Los Angeles, CA 90004 (213) 382-1770 Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Wainess. Reid. Md¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 481-3937 eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Ε Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Wainess. Reid. Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (800) 898-2020 Email:rwainess@californiaey Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Safe at home indicator: N

Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 2400 N Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 221-6186 Email:CREDENTIALING@A **CUITYEYEGROUP.COM** NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; HEB **REW:SPANISH: CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles	L
Wainess, Reid, Md ¹	W
2400 N Broadway	11
Los Angeles, CA 90031	Lo
(323) 221-6121	(2
Email:rwainess@californiaey	/ Er
eandear.com	ea
NPI: 1396935979	N
License No: A108766	Lie
Cultural Competence	Cı
Training Completed: No	Tr
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	30
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Αľ
AM-5:00 PM	Αľ
Office Staff Language(s):	O
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	
ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S	ES
PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	P/
LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES	LA
E	Ε
Safe at home indicator: N	Sa

os Angeles ainess. Reid. Md¹ 127 Wilshire Blvd os Angeles, CA 90017 13) 413-7301 mail:rwainess@californiaey andear.com PI: 1396935979 cense No: A108766 ultural Competence raining Completed: No ours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; / 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 8:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 M-5:00 PM; S 08:00 M-5:00 PM ffice Staff Language(s): RMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN SE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S ANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI ANGUAGES;VIETNAMES afe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Wainess. Reid. Md¹ 244 S Oxford Ave Los Angeles, CA 90004 (818) 882-7656 Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 11:00 AM-7:00 PM; W 11:00 AM-7:00 PM; TH 11:00 AM-7:00 PM; F 11:00 AM-7:00 PM; S 11:00 AM-7:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Ε Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Wainess. Reid. Md¹ 8616 La Tijera Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 673-2020 Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Safe at home indicator: N

Walker, Kimberly, Od⁷
2080 Century Park E
Los Angeles, CA 90067
(310) 217-0120
Email:RPEREZ@WESTERN
U.EDU
NPI: 1922079177
License No: 14331
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles

Walker, Kimberly, Od1 2080 Century Park East Los Angeles, CA 90067 (310) 271-0120 NPI: 1922079177 License No: OPT 14331 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Walsh, Alexander, Md¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 202-5880 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co NPI: 1043301740 License No: A79504 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH;

CASTILIAN: TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Walsh, Alexander, Md¹ 1245 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1043301740 License No: A79504 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH: CASTILIAN; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Walsh, Alexander, Md¹ 3400 Lomita Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (310) 891-1000 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co NPI: 1043301740 License No: A79504 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S

PANISH:

CASTILIAN: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Walsh, Alexander, Md¹ 1127 Wilshire Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 483-8810 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co NPI: 1043301740 License No: A79504 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; S PANISH: CASTILIAN; TAGALOG

Molina Vision

Los Angeles

Safe at home indicator: N Wang, Jing, Md¹ 505 S Virgil Ave Los Angeles, CA 90020 (213) 384-5222 NPI: 1063167740 License No: C176086 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Office Staff Language(s): W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; MANDAR Safe at home indicator: N

Wang, Jing, Md¹ 505 S Virgil Ave Los Angeles, CA 90020 (213) 260-7800 NPI: 1063167740 License No: C176086 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; MANDAR

Safe at home indicator: N Wang, Jing, Md¹ 1300 N Vermont Ave Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 644-4445 NPI: 1063167740 License No: C176086 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM FRENCH:MANDAR Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles	Los Angeles
Wang, Jing, Md ¹	Wang, Jing, Md ¹
1300 N Vermont Ave	505 S Virgil Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90027	Los Angeles, CA 90020
(833) 270-3937	(213) 384-5222
NPI: 1063167740	NPI: 1063167740
License No: C176086	License No: C176086
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
FRENCH;MANDAR	FRENCH;MANDAR
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Wang, Jing, Md ¹	Ward Ii, Michael, Md ¹
8635 W 3rd St	100 Stein Plz
Los Angeles, CA 90048	Los Angeles, CA 90024
(833) 270-3937	(310) 825-8840
NPI: 1063167740	NPI: 1174020689
License No: C176086	License No: 20A19894
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM	PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
FRENCH;MANDAR	Watanabe, Dennis, Od ¹
Safe at home indicator: N	5120 W Goldleaf Cir
	Los Angeles, CA 90056
	(310) 819-9500
	Email:denniswatanabe@yah
	oo.com
	NPI: 1851404040
	License No: OPT7702
	Cultural Competence
	Training Completed: No
	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
	•
	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

Los Angeles Watanabe, Dennis, Od¹ 10300 Compton Ave Los Angeles, CA 90002 (323) 564-4331 Email:denniswatanabe@yah oo.com NPI: 1851404040 License No: OPT7702 A; Cultural Competence Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Wong, Vione, Od¹ 1625 E 4th St Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 268-8391 NPI: 1578184156 License No: OPT34517 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:30 AM-4:00 PM; W 07:30 AM-4:00 PM; TH 07:30 AM-4:00 PM; F 07:30 AM-4:00 PM; S 07:30 AM-4:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles Wong, Vione, Od¹ 325 E 7th St Los Angeles, CA 90014 (213) 893-1960 NPI: 1578184156 License No: OPT34517 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:00 AM-3:00 PM; W 07:00 AM-3:00 PM: TH Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; 07:00 AM-3:00 PM; F 07:00 AM-3:00 PM; S 07:00 AM-3:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Wong, Michael, Od⁷ 3916 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137 Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU M.EDU NPI: 1326719907 License No: 34957 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

09:00 AM-5:00 PM: F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM

Los Angeles

Wong, King, Od⁷ 255 S Hill St Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 633-4777 Email:KINGANDEYE007@N

ETZERO.COM NPI: 1336471440 License No: 12461 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; KOREAN; SPANIS PM H: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Wright, Kenneth, Md1 8631 W 3rd Street Ste 304-E Los Angeles, CA 90048 (310) 853-0143 NPI: 1578650990 License No: 37720 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Safe at home indicator: N

PM

Los Angeles

Yaccobi-Menasherian. Michaela, Od⁷ 955 Carrillo Dr Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 954-5800 Email:HOLLYWOODVISION CENTER@TOTALVISIONLL NPI: 1972707677 C.COM NPI: 1356911846 License No: 34823

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s): HEBREW; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Yamanaka, Jeanine, Md¹ 4560 E Cesar E Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (562) 303-3111 Email:dr.yamanaka@sesme dicalgroup.com NPI: 1972707677

License No: A68698 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Los Angeles

Molina Vision

Yamanaka, Jeanine, Md¹ 4560 E Cesar Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 980-9900 Email:dr.yamanaka@sesme dicalgroup.com License No: A68698 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Yang, Esther, Od⁷ 930 S Robertson Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90035 (310) 274-0563 Email:ROBERTSONOPTOM NPI: 1215138110 ETRY@GMAIL.COM

NPI: 1922524925 License No: 33823 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PMOffice Staff Language(s): SPANISH:

CASTILIAN; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Los Angeles

Yoon, Steven, Md¹ 5449 Hollywood Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 871-1777

Email:stevwnyoon13@gmail.

com

NPI: 1215138110 License No: A107383 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Yoon, Steven, Md1 7739 Santa Monica Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90046 (323) 656-7771

Email:stevwnyoon13@gmail. com

License No: A107383 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-6:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles Yoon, Steven, Md¹ 266 S Harvard Blvd

266 S Harvard Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90004 (213) 739-6900 Email:stevwnyoon13@gmail.

Email:stevwnyo

com NPI: 1215138110 License No: A107383 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Yoshinaga, Eric, Od⁷ 3916 S Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 234-9137 Email:CPHUNG@KETCHU

M.EDU NPI: 1649947391 License No: 34970 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

PIVI

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Young, Jessica, Od¹ 1700 E Cesar Chavez Ave Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 264-7600 Email: JessicaWCYoung od

Email:JessicaWCYoung.od @gmail.com NPI: 1043565435

License No: 33903 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Yumori, Jasmine, Od⁷ 2080 Century Park E Los Angeles, CA 90067

(310) 217-0120 Email:RPEREZ@WESTERN

U.EDU

NPI: 1427211473 License No: 13650 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Yumori, Jasmine, Od¹ 2080 Century Park East Los Angeles, CA 90067 (310) 271-0120 Fmail:ivumori@westernu

Email:jyumori@westernu.ed

u

NPI: 1427211473 License No: OPT13650 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Zamarripa, Selene, Od¹

139 S Alvarado St Los Angeles, CA 90057 (323) 728-5500

Email:RPEREZ@WESTERN Email:angel.seymour@cove

nantpp.com NPI: 1285250415

License No: 34528 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00

AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-6:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Los Angeles

Zamarripa, Selene, Od⁷
139 S Alvarado St
Los Angeles, CA 90057
(213) 484-0170
Email:PROVIDERS@COVE
NANTPP.COM
NPI: 1285250415
License No: 34528
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Lynwood

Edelstein, Arthur, Md^{1 7} 3737 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd

Lynwood, CA 90262 (310) 638-0402

Email:AJEDELSTEIN1@YA

HOO.COM NPI: 1043256175

License No: G18506
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Lynwood	Lynwood
Edelstein, Arthur, Md ¹	Lee, Luann, Od ¹
3737 Martin Luther King Jr	3510 Martin Luther King Jr
Blvd	Blvd
Lynwood, CA 90262	Lynwood, CA 90262
(310) 638-0402	(310) 638-9391
NPI: 1043256175	NPI: 1144210980
License No: G18506	License No: OPT12118
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 9:00 PM-5:00 PM
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N
Office Staff Language(s):	Lee, Luann, Od ⁷
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	3510 Martin Luther King Jr
Safe at home indicator: N	Blvd
Jivrajka, Renu, Md ¹	Lynwood, CA 90262
3510 Martin Luther King Jr	(310) 638-9391
Blvd	Email:FFLEMING@SHAMM
Lynwood, CA 90262	ASEYE.COM
(310) 638-9391	NPI: 1144210980
NPI: 1144452152	License No: 12118
License No: A113389	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	PM
W 9:00 PM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	

	Lynwood
	Monshizadeh, Ramin, Md ¹
	3737 Martin Luther King Jr
	Blvd
	Lynwood, CA 90262
	(310) 638-0402
	NPI: 1578566030
	License No: G86057
	Cultural Competence
	Training Completed: No
,	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
	AM-5:00 PM
	Office Staff Language(s):
	SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N
	Okie, Theodore, Md ¹
i	3510 Martin Luther King Jr
	Blvd
	Lynwood, CA 90262 (310) 638-9391
	NPI: 1629184098
	License No: G8937
	Cultural Competence
	Training Completed: No
	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
	W 9:00 PM-5:00 PM
	Office Staff Language(s):
	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
	Safe at home indicator: N

Lynwood Shammas, Hanna, Md¹⁷ 3510 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd Lynwood, CA 90262 (310) 638-9391 Email:FFLEMING@SHAMM ASEYE.COM NPI: 1770698854 License No: A30800 5:00 PM: **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; FRENCH; SPANIS H: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Shammas, Maya, Md¹ 3510 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd Lynwood, CA 90262 (310) 638-9391 NPI: 1649438763 License No: A113118 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No 5:00 PM; Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 9:00 PM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Lynwood Shammas, Hanna, Md¹ 3510 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd Lynwood, CA 90262 (310) 638-9391 NPI: 1770698854 License No: A30800 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 9:00 PM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; FRENCH; SPANIS H: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Shammas, Hanna, Md¹ 3510 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd Lynwood, CA 90262 (310) 638-9391 NPI: 1770698854 License No: A30800 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

ARABIC; FRENCH; SPANIS

Safe at home indicator: N

H: CASTILIAN

Lynwood Shammas, Maya, Md¹⁷ 3510 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd Lynwood, CA 90262 (310) 638-9391 Email:FFLEMING@SHAMM ASEYE.COM NPI: 1649438763 License No: A113118 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Tuli, Suhas, Md1 3737 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd Lynwood, CA 90262 (310) 669-8896 NPI: 1528051604 License No: A79304 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI; MARATHI; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Manhattan Beach Maywood Clark. Lori. Od¹ Arredondo, Alejandro, Od⁷ 4349 Slauson Ave 1145 Manhattan Ave Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 Maywood, CA 90270 (323) 581-0117 (310) 546-4618 NPI: 1073575213 Email:PROVIDERS@MARC License No: 8950 HVISIONCARE.COM **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1467594093 Training Completed: No License No: 8658 Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; **Cultural Competence** W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Marina Del Rey Kim, Paul, Od7 588 Washington Blvd Marina Del Rey, CA 90292 (310) 577-6608 Email: OZUNAK9311@GMAI

SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Arredondo, Alejandro, Od¹ 4349 Slauson Ave Maywood, CA 90270 (323) 581-0117 NPI: 1467594093 License No: OPT8658 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

L.COM

PM

NPI: 1275654857

License No: 33864

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Mission Hills Mission Hills Monrovia Monrovia Smyth-Medina, Robert, Tang, Jeanette. Od1 Abnous, Nayiri, Od⁷ Amini, Payam, Md¹ Md^{17} 11550 Indian Hills Rd 855 W Foothill Blvd 855 W Foothill Blvd 11550 Indian Hills Rd Mission Hills, CA 91345 Monrovia, CA 91016 Monrovia, CA 91016 Mission Hills, CA 91345 (818) 365-0606 (626) 358-1080 (626) 305-9100 (818) 365-0606 NPI: 1053363937 Email:pamini@caleye.biz Email:CREDENTIALING@A Email:ADMIN@NORTHVAL License No: OPT11837 ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1205036456 LEYEYE.NET Cultural Competence NPI: 1295367399 License No: A107595 NPI: 1073565560 Training Completed: No License No: 34893 Cultural Competence License No: A48784 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM: TH Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 PM AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; SPANISH; Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM SPANISH; CASTILIAN CHINESE; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N ARABIC; ARMENIAN; FARO Safe at home indicator: N ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP Steinberger, Dean, Od1 Amini, Payam, Md1 ANISH: 15336 Devonshire St Thall, Marc, Od¹ 855 W Foothill Blvd CASTILIAN:TAGALOG:VIET Mission Hills, CA 91345 10316 Sepulveda Blvd Monrovia, CA 91016 NAMESE (818) 361-4020 Mission Hills. CA 91345 (626) 358-1080 Safe at home indicator: N NPI: 1225065105 (818) 361-4020 Email:pamini@caleye.biz Camara, David, Od1 License No: OPT11289 NPI: 1669576716 NPI: 1205036456 **Cultural Competence** License No: A107595 855 W Foothill Blvd License No: OPT5607 Training Completed: No Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** Monrovia, CA 91016 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: Training Completed: No Training Completed: No (626) 358-1080 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Email:DCAMARA@CALEY 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 PM W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH E.BIZ AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Safe at home indicator: N 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 NPI: 1437110749 AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 License No: OPT10484 Safe at home indicator: N AM-5:00 PM **Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No ARABIC; ARMENIAN; FARO Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH ANISH: 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 CASTILIAN; TAGALOG; VIET AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 NAMESE AM-5:00 PM

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Monrovia	Мо
Camara, David, Od ¹	Chu
855 W Foothill Blvd	855
Monrovia, CA 91016	Mor
(626) 305-9100	(62)
Email:DCAMARA@CALEY	Em
E.BIZ	S.C
NPI: 1437110749	NPI
License No: OPT10484	Lice
Cultural Competence	Cul
Training Completed: No	Tra
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Ηοι
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W C
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:0
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM
AM-5:00 PM	AM-
Office Staff Language(s):	Offi
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	CH
Safe at home indicator: N	Saf
Chu, Selena, Od ¹	Gra
855 W Foothill Blvd	513
Monrovia, CA 91016	Moi
(626) 358-1080	(62)
Email:CVOLBY@CALEYEM	NPI
S.COM	Lice
NPI: 1164787628	Cul
License No: OPT33549	Tra
Cultural Competence	Hou
Training Completed: No	WC
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:0
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM.
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM- Saf
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Sai
AM-5:00 PM	
Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;TAI LANGUAGES	
Safe at home indicator: N	
Sale at home indicator. IN	

onrovia u. Selena. Od¹ 5 W Foothill Blvd nrovia, CA 91016 6) 305-9100 ail:CVOLBY@CALEYEM COM l: 1164787628 ense No: OPT33549 Itural Competence ining Completed: No urs: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 I-5:00 PM; S 08:00 I-5:00 PM ice Staff Language(s): INESE:TAI LANGUAGES fe at home indicator: N ay, Joseph, Od¹ 3 E Lime Ave nrovia. CA 91016 6) 398-6300 I: 1043731557 ense No: OPT34165 Itural Competence ining Completed: No urs: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 I-5:00 PM; S 08:00 I-5:00 PM fe at home indicator: N

Monrovia Gregory, Anthony, Md¹ 855 W Foothill Blvd Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 358-1080 Email:agregory@caleya.biz NPI: 1467784389 License No: A140370 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Habibi, Shabnam, Od⁷ 855 W Foothill Blvd Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 358-1080 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1396479028 License No: 35204 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Monrovia Huang, Jeffrey, Do¹ 855 W Foothill Blvd Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 305-9100 NPI: 1124274998 License No: 20A11984 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; KOREAN; MANDA R;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI **LANGUAGES** Safe at home indicator: N Lin, Josephine, Od¹ 513 E Lime Ave Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 398-6300 NPI: 1295187185 License No: OPT33403 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Monrovia	Monrovia	Monrovia	Monrovia
Lin, Josephine, Od ¹	Luke, Priscilla, Md ¹	Moore, Lori, Md ¹	Ong, Olivia, Md ¹
513 E Lime Ave	855 W Foothill Blvd	855 W Foothill Blvd	855 W Foothill Blvd
Monrovia, CA 91016	Monrovia, CA 91016	Monrovia, CA 91016	Monrovia, CA 91016
(626) 788-0295	(626) 305-9100	(626) 358-1080	(626) 358-1080
NPI: 1295187185	NPI: 1902003213	NPI: 1972510196	Email:CredentialingCA@opt
License No: OPT33403	License No: A107548	License No: G57630	um.com
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1124021688
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: A66933
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH;	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;THAI	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):
Luke, Priscilla, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	Ong, Olivia, Md ¹	BURMESE;SPANISH;
855 W Foothill Blvd	Moore, Lori, Md ¹	855 W Foothill Blvd	CASTILIAN
Monrovia, CA 91016	855 W Foothill Blvd	Monrovia, CA 91016	Safe at home indicator: N
(626) 358-1080	Monrovia, CA 91016	(626) 305-9100	Ong, Olivia, Md ⁷
NPI: 1902003213	(626) 305-9100	Email:CredentialingCA@opt	855 W Foothill Blvd
License No: A107548	NPI: 1972510196	um.com	Monrovia, CA 91016
Cultural Competence	License No: G57630	NPI: 1124021688	(626) 358-1080
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	License No: A66933	Email:CREDENTIALING@A
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	ZULVISION.COM
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1124021688
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: A 66933
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	PM
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;THAI	•	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	BURMESE;SPANISH;	BURMESE
		CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N
		Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Monrovia	Monrovia	Monrovia	Monrovia
Patel, Jay, Md ⁷	Patel, Jay, Md ¹	Prasad, Pradeep, Md ¹	Savetsky, Michael, Md ¹
855 W Foothill Blvd	855 W Foothill Blvd	855 W Foothill Blvd	855 W Foothill Blvd
Monrovia, CA 91016	Monrovia, CA 91016	Monrovia, CA 91016	Monrovia, CA 91016
(626) 358-1080	(626) 305-9100	(626) 305-9100	(626) 358-1080
Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	NPI: 1639348204	NPI: 1255598819
ZULVISION.COM	ION.COM	License No: A99979	License No: A121085
NPI: 1194958959	NPI: 1194958959	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: A127433	License No: A127433	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Patel, Jay, Md ¹	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
855 W Foothill Blvd	GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	Savetsky, Michael, Md ¹	Shaw, Minh, Od ¹
Monrovia, CA 91016	PANISH; CASTILIAN	855 W Foothill Blvd	855 W Foothill Blvd
(626) 358-1080	Safe at home indicator: N	Monrovia, CA 91016	Monrovia, CA 91016
Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	Perry, Angela, Md ^{1 7}	(626) 305-9100	(626) 358-1080
ION.COM	855 W Foothill Blvd	NPI: 1255598819	NPI: 1558526988
NPI: 1194958959	Monrovia, CA 91016	License No: A121085	License No: OPT13540
License No: A127433	(626) 358-1080	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	ZULVISION.COM	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	NPI: 1063411858	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	License No: G71893	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Cultural Competence	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Training Completed: No	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH;
GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE
PANISH; CASTILIAN	FRENCH;SPANISH;		Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Monrovia	Monrovia	Monrovia	Monrovia
Shaw, Minh, Od ¹	Tran, Jennie, Od ⁷	Tran, Jennie, Od ¹	Villegas, Rex, Od ¹
855 W Foothill Blvd	855 W Foothill Blvd	855 W Foothill Blvd	855 W Foothill Blvd
Monrovia, CA 91016	Monrovia, CA 91016	Monrovia, CA 91016	Monrovia, CA 91016
(626) 305-9100	(626) 358-1080	(626) 358-1080	(626) 358-1080
NPI: 1558526988	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Email:jtran@caleye.biz	Email:rex.villegas@gmail.co
License No: OPT13540	ZULVISION.COM	NPI: 1851600175	m
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1851600175	License No: OPT14276	NPI: 1992746275
Training Completed: No	License No: 14276	Cultural Competence	License No: OPT12668
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	CHINESE;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
SPANISH;	CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Safe at home indicator: N	CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	Tran, Jennie, Od ¹	SH; CASTILIAN	Villegas, Rex, Od ⁷
Shaw, Minh, Od ⁷	855 W Foothill Blvd	Safe at home indicator: N	855 W Foothill Blvd
855 W Foothill Blvd	Monrovia, CA 91016	Vangipuram, Gautam, Md ¹	Monrovia, CA 91016
Monrovia, CA 91016	(626) 305-9100	855 W Foothill Blvd	(626) 358-1080
(626) 358-1080	Email:jtran@caleye.biz	Monrovia, CA 91016	Email:CREDENTIALING@A
Email:CREDENTIALING@A	NPI: 1851600175	(626) 305-9100	ZULVISION.COM
ZULVISION.COM	License No: OPT14276	Email:vgarcia@caleyems.co	NPI: 1992746275
NPI: 1558526988	Cultural Competence	m	License No: 12668
License No: 13540	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1780052233	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: C173301	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Training Completed: No	PM
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
VIETNAMESE	Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
	SH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM	
	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

ARMENIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Molina Vision

	IVIOIIIIa		
Monrovia	Monrovia	Monrovia	Montebello
Villegas, Rex, Od ¹ 855 W Foothill Blvd	Warner, Michael, Md ¹ 855 W Foothill Blvd	Yumori, Jasmine, Od ¹ 513 E Lime Ave	Aye, Mg San, Md ¹ 433 N 4th St
Monrovia, CA 91016	Monrovia, CA 91016	Monrovia, CA 91016	Montebello, CA 90640
(626) 305-9100	(626) 305-9100	(626) 398-6300	(323) 728-1096
Email:rex.villegas@gmail.co	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM	Email:jyumori@westernu.ed u	NPI: 1356411771 License No: A26642
NPI: 1992746275	NPI: 1265458293	NPI: 1427211473	Cultural Competence
License No: OPT12668 Cultural Competence	License No: C52765 Cultural Competence	License No: OPT13650 Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 08:00 AM-5:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR;SPANISH;	AM-3:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR;SPANISH;
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN
Warner, Michael, Md ¹	Wong, Selena, Od ⁷	Montebello	Safe at home indicator: N
855 W Foothill Blvd Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 358-1080 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1265458293 License No: C52765 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	855 W Foothill Blvd Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 358-1080 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1164787628 License No: 33549 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Andon, Victor, Od¹ 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1811585300 License No: OPT34759 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Azarian, Narine, Od ¹ 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1578046546 License No: OPT34104 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Montebello	Montebello	Montebello	Montebello
Banuelos, Lydia, Md¹ 229 E Beverly Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-7998 NPI: 1518939354 License No: A65937 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:30 PM Safe at home indicator: N Bhakhrani, Sana, Od¹ 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1275846966 License No: OPT14000 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Burgher, Allegra, Od ⁷ 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE NANTPP.COM NPI: 1881237873 License No: 34416 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Burgher, Allegra, Od ¹ 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1881237873 License No: OPT34416 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Casey, Richard, Md¹ 229 E Beverly Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-7998 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1609890797 License No: G69608 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Casey, Richard, Md¹ 7 229 E Beverly Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-7998 Email:DRIOS@AZULVISIO N.COM NPI: 1609890797 License No: G69608 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Chang, Lung-Hsiung, Md¹ 515 W Beverly Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 721-8557 NPI: 1013935444 License No: C39371 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;JAPAN ESE;SIGN LANGUAGES;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N De La Pena, William, Md¹ 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 Email:WDLPEYE@AOL.CO M NPI: 1598784415 License No: A31272 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Molina Vision

Montebello	Montebello	Montebello	Montebello
De La Pena, William, Md ^{1 7} 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE NANTPP.COM NPI: 1598784415 License No: A31272 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Dominguez, Charles, Od ¹ 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1063437507 License No: OPT 12292 TPA Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Duenas, David, Od¹ 114 N Garfield Ave Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 722-1816 NPI: 1750451985 License No: OPT10812 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Duong, Henry, Od² 1717 W Beverly Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (844) 211-5462 Email:LA_EYEMD@HOTMA IL.COM NPI: 1831508977 License No: 15047 Cultural Competence	Garcia, Eddie, Md¹ 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 725-5500 NPI: 1164447678 License No: G53767 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: W 09:00 AM-12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Garcia, Eddie, Md¹ 7 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE NANTPP.COM NPI: 1164447678 License No: G53767 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Garcia, Eddie, Md¹ 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1164447678 License No: G53767 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Huang, Catherine, Od¹ 1001 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 278-9219 NPI: 1518976448 License No: 12302 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
Safe at home indicator: N Dominguez, Charles, Od¹ 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1063437507 License No: OPT 12292 TPA Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Duong, Henry, Od⁷ 1717 W Beverly Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (844) 211-5462 Email:LA_EYEMD@HOTMA IL.COM NPI: 1831508977	Garcia, Eddie, Md ^{1 7} 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE NANTPP.COM NPI: 1164447678 License No: G53767 Cultural Competence	FRENCH;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Huang, Catherine, Od ¹ 1001 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 278-9219 NPI: 1518976448 License No: 12302
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	• .	•

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Montebello	Montebello	Montebello	Montebello
Huang, Catherine, Od ¹	Huynh, Anthony, Od ¹	Khanna, Sandeep, Md ¹	Kim, Janet, Md ¹⁷
1001 W Whittier Blvd	229 E Beverly Blvd	1717 W Beverly Blvd	229 E Beverly Blvd
Montebello, CA 90640	Montebello, CA 90640	Montebello, CA 90640	Montebello, CA 90640
(323) 278-9219	(323) 728-7998	(323) 724-1075	(323) 728-7998
NPI: 1518976448	NPI: 1073611885	Email:LA_EYEMD@HOTMA	Email:DRIOS@AZULVISIO
License No: 12302	License No: OPT11426	IL.COM	N.COM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1366514044	NPI: 1336374123
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: A48969	License No: A123752
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	PM
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:30 PM	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	Safe at home indicator: N
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	Logan, Dwayne, Md ¹
CHINESE;MANDAR;TAI	VIETNAMESE	AM-6:00 PM	229 E Beverly Blvd
LANGUAGES	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Montebello, CA 90640
Safe at home indicator: N	Khanna, Sandeep, Md ¹	HINDI;SPANISH;	(323) 728-7998
Huang, Catherine, Od ⁷	433 N 4th St	CASTILIAN	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS
1001 W Whittier Blvd	Montebello, CA 90640	Safe at home indicator: N	ION.COM
Montebello, CA 90640	(323) 728-1096	Kim, Janet, Md ¹	NPI: 1164520714
(323) 278-9219	Email:LA_EYEMD@HOTMA	229 E Beverly Blvd	License No: G68583
Email:ICAREOPTOMETRY1	IL.COM	Montebello, CA 90640	Cultural Competence
001@GMAIL.COM	NPI: 1366514044	(323) 728-7998	Training Completed: No
NPI: 1518976448	License No: A48969	Email:JGARCES@AZUVISI	Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM;
License No: 12302	Cultural Competence	ON.COM	W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1336374123	08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: A123752	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	AM-5:30 PM
PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM;	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
CHINESE;SPANISH;	AM-3:00 PM	W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH	Safe at home indicator: N
CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30	Cale at nome indicator. IV
Safe at home indicator: N	HINDI;SPANISH;	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30	
Care at nome mulcator. N	CASTILIAN	AM-5:30 PM	
	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	
	oaic at nome indicator. N	KOREAN;SPANISH;	
		CASTILIAN	
		CASTILIAN	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Montebello
Mandel, Benjamin, Md ^{1 7}
2446 W Whittier Blvd
Montebello, CA 90640
(323) 728-5500
Email:PROVIDERS@COVE
NANTPP.COM
NPI: 1396089678
License No: A127151
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N
Mandel, Benjamin, Md ¹
2446 W Whittier Blvd
Montebello, CA 90640
(323) 728-5500
Email:BenMandel@gmail.c
m
NPI: 1396089678
License No: A127151
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PN W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Montebello Mandel, Benjamin, Md¹ 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 Email:BenMandel@gmail.co m NPI: 1396089678 License No: A127151 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹ 2446 West Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 **Cultural Competence** M; Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; 0 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Montebello Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹ 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mishima, Todd, Od1 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1841215365 License No: 9700 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Montebello Moayedpardazi, Hamideh, Md^{17} 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE NANTPP.COM NPI: 1386933240 License No: A137200 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Moayedpardazi, Hamideh, Md^1 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1386933240 License No: A137200 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Montebello	Montebello	Montebello	Montebello
Montana-Collins, Claudia,	Nguyen, Thien Thu, Od ⁷	Patel, Jay, Md ¹	Perez, Evelyn, Od ¹
Od ¹	2446 W Whittier Blvd	229 E Beverly Blvd	2446 W Whittier Blvd
229 E Beverly Blvd	Montebello, CA 90640	Montebello, CA 90640	Montebello, CA 90640
Montebello, CA 90640	(323) 728-5500	(323) 728-7998	(323) 728-5500
(323) 728-7998	Email:PROVIDERS@COVE	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net
Email:cmontanacollins@yah	NANTPP.COM	ION.COM	NPI: 1124101084
oo.com	NPI: 1568471373	NPI: 1194958959	License No: OPT10155
NPI: 1669558557	License No: 13098	License No: A127433	Cultural Competence
License No: OPT12170	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM;	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM;	PM	W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH	Office Staff Language(s):	08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30	AM-6:00 PM
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:30 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:30 PM	Nguyen, Thien, Od ¹	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Office Staff Language(s):	2446 W Whittier Blvd	GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	Safe at home indicator: N
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Montebello, CA 90640	PANISH; CASTILIAN	Roizenblatt, Roberto, Md ¹
Safe at home indicator: N	(323) 728-5500	Safe at home indicator: N	2446 W Whittier Blvd
Montana-Collins, Claudia,	NPI: 1568471373	Perez, Evelyn, Od ⁷	Montebello, CA 90640
Od ⁷	License No: 13098	2446 W Whittier Blvd	(213) 484-2906
229 E Beverly Blvd	Cultural Competence	Montebello, CA 90640	Email:RROINZENBLATT@
Montebello, CA 90640	Training Completed: No	(323) 728-5500	GMAIL.COM
(323) 728-7998	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Email:PROVIDERS@COVE	NPI: 1952564064
Email:DRIOS@AZULVISIO	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	NANTPP.COM	License No: A109738
N.COM	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	NPI: 1124101084	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1669558557	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	License No: 10155	Training Completed: No
License No: 12170	AM-6:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
Training Completed: No	SPANISH;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	PM	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
PM	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-6:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):		SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN		Safe at home indicator: N	HEBREW;PORTUGUESE;S
Safe at home indicator: N			PANISH; CASTILIAN
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Montebello	Montebello	Montebello	Montebello
Roizenblatt, Roberto, Md ¹	Ruiz, Carolina, Od ⁷	Sanchez, Adriana, Od ¹	Savetsky, Michael, Md ¹
2446 W Whittier Blvd	2446 W Whittier Blvd	2446 W Whittier Blvd	2446 W Whittier Blvd
Montebello, CA 90640	Montebello, CA 90640	Montebello, CA 90640	Montebello, CA 90640
(323) 728-5500	(323) 728-5500	(323) 728-5500	(323) 728-5500
Email:RROINZENBLATT@	Email:PROVIDERS@COVE	NPI: 1902231194	NPI: 1255598819
GMAIL.COM	NANTPP.COM	License No: OPT14769	License No: A121085
NPI: 1952564064	NPI: 1104404201	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: A109738	License No: 34952	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	PM	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-6:00 PM	AM-6:00 PM
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-6:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Office Staff Language(s):	Salib, George, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
HEBREW;PORTUGUESE;S	2446 W Whittier Blvd	Savetsky, Michael, Md ^{1 7}	Sheffer, Albert, Md ¹
PANISH; CASTILIAN	Montebello, CA 90640	2446 W Whittier Blvd	2446 W Whittier Blvd
Safe at home indicator: N	(323) 728-5500	Montebello, CA 90640	Montebello, CA 90640
Ruiz, Carolina, Od ¹	NPI: 1962427468	(323) 728-5500	(323) 728-5500
2446 W Whittier Blvd	License No: A 71222	Email:PROVIDERS@COVE	NPI: 1992738603
Montebello, CA 90640	Cultural Competence	NANTPP.COM	License No: A34261
(323) 728-5500	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1255598819	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1104404201	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	License No: A121085	Training Completed: No
License No: OPT34952	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Cultural Competence	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Training Completed: No	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	AM-6:00 PM	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	ARABIC;FRENCH;SPANIS	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	H; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG	Safe at home indicator: N	ARABIC;FRENCH;HEBRE
AM-6:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N		W;SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Montebello	Montebello	Montebello	Montebello
Sheffer, Albert, Md ¹	Uchio, Alejandra, Md ¹	Ung, Susan, Od ⁷	Unzueta, Miguel, Md ¹
2446 W Whittier Blvd	2446 W Whittier Blvd	2446 W Whittier Blvd	433 N 4th St
Montebello, CA 90640	Montebello, CA 90640	Montebello, CA 90640	Montebello, CA 90640
(323) 728-5500	(323) 728-5500	(323) 728-5500	(323) 728-1096
NPI: 1992738603	Email:alejandrallergo@hotm	Email:PROVIDERS@COVE	NPI: 1023040714
License No: A34261	ail.com	NANTPP.COM	License No: A87565
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1144217191	NPI: 1679582225	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	License No: A78760	License No: 12206	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-6:00 PM	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-3:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):
ARABIC;FRENCH;HEBRE	AM-6:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
W;SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Ung, Susan, Od ¹	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	2446 W Whittier Blvd	Unzueta, Miguel, Md ¹
Tran, Mailan, Od ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	Montebello, CA 90640	1717 West Beverly Blvd
229 E Beverly Blvd	Uchio, Alejandra, Md¹	(323) 728-5500	Montebello, CA 90640
Montebello, CA 90640	2446 W Whittier Blvd	NPI: 1679582225	(323) 724-1075
(323) 728-7998	Montebello, CA 90640	License No: OPT 12206 TPA	NPI: 1023040714
NPI: 1669785069	(323) 728-5500	Cultural Competence	License No: A87565
License No: 13984	Email:alejandrallergo@hotm	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	ail.com	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1144217191	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM;	License No: A78760	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30	Training Completed: No	AM-6:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:30 PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	CHINESE;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	AM-5:00 PM		
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):		
	SPANISH; CASTILIAN		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Molina Vision

Montebello	Montebello	Montebello	Montebello
Unzueta, Miguel, Md ¹ 1717 W Beverly Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 724-1075 NPI: 1023040714 License No: A87565 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	Warner, Michael, Md ¹ 229 E Beverly Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-7998 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1265458293 License No: C52765 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM;	Zamarripa, Selene, Od¹ 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 Email:angel.seymour@cove nantpp.com NPI: 1285250415 License No: 34528 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Zamora, Mariacristina, Od ⁷ 2421 W Beverly Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 888-9111 Email:MONTEBELLOOPTO METRY@YAHOO.COM NPI: 1871935080 License No: 14293 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:30 PM Safe at home indicator: N	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Monterey Park
Varsani, Poonam, Od¹ 229 E Beverly Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-7998 NPI: 1194137661 License No: OPT14909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:30 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Watanabe, Dennis, Od¹ 229 E Beverly Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-7998 Email:denniswatanabe@yah oo.com NPI: 1851404040 License No: OPT7702 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:30 PM	Zamarripa, Selene, Od ⁷ 2446 W Whittier Blvd Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 728-5500 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE NANTPP.COM NPI: 1285250415 License No: 34528 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Camacho, Orlando, Od¹ 850 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 (323) 980-9900 NPI: 1316020274 License No: OPT9161 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Monterey Park Camacho, Orlando, Od¹ 850 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 289-7699 NPI: 1316020274 License No: OPT9161 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM;

W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM: TH

08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30

Con. Susana. Od¹ 850 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 576-7481 Email:asocatl@aol.com NPI: 1073504551 License No: OPT9656 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CHINESE; MAND AR; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN;TAI

Safe at home indicator: N

LANGUAGES

Monterey Park

Con. Susana. Od¹ 850 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 (323) 726-6888 Email:asocatl@aol.com NPI: 1073504551 License No: OPT9656 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 10:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 10:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 10:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 10:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 10:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CHINESE; MAND AR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N

Con, Susana, Od¹ 850 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754

(323) 889-2452 Email:asocatl@aol.com NPI: 1073504551 License No: OPT9656 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

AR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI **LANGUAGES**

CHINESE; CHINESE; MAND

Safe at home indicator: N

Monterey Park

Davis, Michael, Md¹ 1600 Corporate Center Dr Monterey Park, CA 91754 (213) 406-2600 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH: CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Eng, Calvin, Md¹ 850 S. Atlantic Blvd. 301 Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 289-8260 Email:jslcte@aol.com NPI: 1225039092 License No: G55239 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s):

CHINESE; CHINESE; MAND AR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Monterey Park

Eng, Calvin, Md¹ 850 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 289-8260 Email:jslcte@aol.com NPI: 1225039092 License No: G55239 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CHINESE; MAND AR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Eng. Calvin, Md¹ 850 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 289-8260 Email:jslcte@aol.com NPI: 1225039092 License No: G55239 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CHINESE; MAND AR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Monterey Park Monterey Park Monterey Park Monterey Park Henao, Martha, Md¹ Eng, Calvin, Md¹ Eng, Calvin, Md¹ Gallemore, Ron. Md¹ 850 S Atlantic Blvd 850 S Atlantic Blvd 500 N Garfield Ave 880 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 Monterey Park, CA 91754 Monterey Park, CA 91754 Monterey Park, CA 91754 (323) 889-2452 (213) 623-2225 (213) 749-5555 (626) 288-2265 Email:jslcte@aol.com Email:rongallemorermi@gm Email:KWALTHER@DESER Email:jslcte@aol.com NPI: 1225039092 NPI: 1225039092 ail.com TRETINA.COM License No: G55239 License No: G55239 NPI: 1912968496 NPI: 1316358971 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** License No: G78240 License No: A139610 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: Training Completed: No Training Completed: No W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; Hours: M 08:00 AM-2:00 PM; 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): AM-6:00 PM AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 CHINESE; CHINESE; MAND CHINESE; CHINESE; MAND Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00 AR; SPANISH; ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN AM-5:00 PM AR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE Office Staff Language(s): ESE;ITALIAN;KOREAN;MA Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N NDAR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; SPANISH: CASTILIAN CASTILIAN;TAI Safe at home indicator: N Eng, Calvin, Md¹ Fong, Alan, Md¹ LANGUAGES; TAGALOG 850 S Atlantic Blvd 900 S Atlantic Blvd Huang, Jennifer, Md¹ Safe at home indicator: N Monterey Park, CA 91754 Monterey Park, CA 91754 850 S. Atlantic Blvd. 301 (323) 980-9900 Henao, Martha, Md¹ (626) 570-9000 Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 289-8260 Email:jslcte@aol.com Email:ALANGFONG@GMAI 500 N Garfield Ave NPI: 1225039092 L.COM Monterey Park, CA 91754 NPI: 1316149735 License No: G55239 NPI: 1255621876 (626) 288-2265 License No: A107989 **Cultural Competence** License No: A143713 Email:KWALTHER@DESER Cultural Competence Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** TRETINA.COM Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; NPI: 1316358971 W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; License No: A139610 PM09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH **Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 Training Completed: No 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: SH: Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE CHINESE; CHINESE; MAND Office Staff Language(s): 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 Safe at home indicator: N AR; SPANISH; CHINESE; KOREAN; SPANIS AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Office Staff Language(s):

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Monterey Park	Monterey Park	Monterey Park	Monterey Park
Huang, Jennifer, Md ¹	Huang, Jennifer, Md ¹	Liang, Jane, Od ¹	Lin, Dennis, Od ⁷
850 S Atlantic Blvd	850 S Atlantic Blvd	500 N Atlantic Blvd	537 S Atlantic Blvd
Monterey Park, CA 91754	Monterey Park, CA 91754	Monterey Park, CA 91754	Monterey Park, CA 91754
(323) 889-2452	(323) 980-9900	(626) 458-2020	(323) 264-2015
NPI: 1316149735	NPI: 1316149735	Email:focusvision2@yahoo.c	Email:DENNISLIN626@HOT
License No: A107989	License No: A107989	om	MAIL.COM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1083767164	NPI: 1659422285
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: OPT11266-TPG	License No: 12326
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: T 11:00 AM-7:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	W 11:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	PM
AM-5:00 PM	AM-6:00 PM	11:00 AM-7:00 PM; F 11:00	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-6:00 PM; S 11:00	CHINESE;SPANISH;
CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	AM-7:00 PM; SU 11:00	CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE
SH;	SH;	AM-7:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Office Staff Language(s):	Lin, Dennis, Od ¹
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	2075 S Atlantic Blvd
Huang, Jennifer, Md ¹	Lee, Kelly, Od ⁷	SH; CASTILIAN	Monterey Park, CA 91754
850 S Atlantic Blvd	2000 Market Place Dr	Safe at home indicator: N	(323) 264-2015
Monterey Park, CA 91754	Monterey Park, CA 91755	Liang, Jane, Od ⁷	NPI: 1659422285
(626) 289-8260	(323) 890-1901	500 N Atlantic Blvd	License No: OPT12326
NPI: 1316149735	Email:KELLYLEE1@GMAIL.	Monterey Park, CA 91754	Cultural Competence
License No: A107989	COM	(626) 458-2020	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1578729273	Email:FOCUSVISION2@YA	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
Training Completed: No	License No: 13690	HOO.COM	PM
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1083767164	Office Staff Language(s):
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	License No: 11266	CHINESE;SPANISH;
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Cultural Competence	CASTILIAN;TAI
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	PM	Training Completed: No	LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	E
Office Staff Language(s):	CHINESE;SPANISH;	PM	Safe at home indicator: N
CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	
SH;	Safe at home indicator: N	CHINESE;SPANISH;	
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE		CASTILIAN	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Monterey Park Lin. Dennis. Od¹ 537 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 281-5856 NPI: 1659422285 License No: OPT12326 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES: VIETNAMES Ε Safe at home indicator: N Lin. Kristie. Md¹ 1600 Corporate Center Dr Monterey Park, CA 91754 (213) 406-2600 Email:klin@retina2020.com NPI: 1184801557 License No: A114433 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CHINESE; CROA TIAN; MANDAR; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Monterey Park Lopansri, Cheraphat, Md¹ 223 N Garfield Ave Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 573-5005 NPI: 1033225271 License No: A33669 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;THAI;VIETNA MESE Safe at home indicator: N Murthy, Raghu, Md¹ 1600 Corporate Center Dr Monterey Park, CA 91754 (213) 406-2600 NPI: 1194725390 License No: A66228 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; PM W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; KANNADA; SPANI SH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Monterey Park Nuyen, Brenda, Md¹ 511 E Garvey Ave Monterey Park, CA 91755 (626) 382-2020 NPI: 1023351582 License No: A134069 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Oku. Russell. Od⁷ 2211 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 (323) 266-0222 Email:OKUOPTOMETRYSR Pesheva, Maria, Md¹ @YAHOO.COM NPI: 1255359816 License No: 8557 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): **CHINESE** Safe at home indicator: N

Monterey Park Pesheva, Maria, Md¹ 850 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 289-7699 Email:mariapesh@hotmail.c om NPI: 1073557351 License No: A88707 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): BULGARIAN; FRENCH; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N 850 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 (323) 889-2452 Email:mariapesh@hotmail.c NPI: 1073557351 License No: A88707 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BULGARIAN; FRENCH; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Monterey Park Wei, Ted Chau-Po, Md¹⁷ 616 N Garfield Ave Monterey Park, CA 91754

Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 572-7442 Email:TWBILLING@GMAIL.

COM

NPI: 1871507483 License No: A30134 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;JAPANESE;VIET NAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Wei, Ted Chau-Po, Md¹ 616 N Garfield Ave Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 572-7442

NPI: 1871507483 License No: A30134 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;JAPANESE;MAN DAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Monterey Park

Wong, Tin-Cheu, Md¹
420 N Garfield Ave
Monterey Park, CA 91754
(626) 572-3937
NPI: 1083825624
License No: G56514
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;CHINESE;MAND
AR:TALLANGUAGES

CHINESE;CHINESE;MANI AR;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Yamanaka, Jeanine, Md¹

850 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 289-8260 Email:dr.yamanaka@sesme

dicalgroup.com
NPI: 1972707677
License No: A68698
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH: CASTILIAN

SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Monterey Park

Yamanaka, Jeanine, Md¹ 850 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 (323) 980-9900 Email:dr.yamanaka@sesme dicalgroup.com NPI: 1972707677 License No: A68698 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N Yamanaka, Jeanine, Md¹ 850 S Atlantic Blvd

Monterey Park, CA 91754 (323) 889-2452 Email:dr.yamanaka@sesme

dicalgroup.com NPI: 1972707677 License No: A68698 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Monterey Park

Yamanaka, Jeanine, Md¹ 850 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 289-7699 Email:dr.yamanaka@sesme dicalgroup.com NPI: 1972707677 License No: A68698 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Yamanaka, Jeanine, Md¹ 850 S Atlantic Blvd Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 289-7699 Email:dr.yamanaka@sesme dicalgroup.com NPI: 1972707677 License No: A68698 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; SU 08:00 AM-12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Montrose
Park, Kay, Md ¹
2330 Honolulu Ave
Montrose, CA 91020
(818) 551-7127
NPI: 1306814371
License No: G81539
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:30
AM-4:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN;KOREAN;SPAN
ISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Newhall

Barte, Felise May, Md1 23928 Lyons Ave Newhall, CA 91321 (661) 505-7528 NPI: 1467658062 License No: A121145 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:30 PM: F 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

North Hills Gad. Nimisha. Od¹ 9119 Haskell Ave North Hills, CA 91343 (818) 763-8836 NPI: 1740621010 License No: 33669 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Kim, Sally, Md¹ 15446 Parthenia St North Hills, CA 91343 (818) 891-1616

NPI: 1588762769 License No: G57460 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; NPI: 1376206177 W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN Safe at home indicator: N

North Hills Sugimoto, Jean, Od1 9119 Haskell Ave North Hills, CA 91343 (818) 763-8836 NPI: 1487006136 License No: OPT33478 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Yeung, Sze Kei, Od⁷ 9119 Haskell Ave

North Hills, CA 91343 (818) 763-8836 Email:RPEREDA@VCHCAR E.ORG License No: 35003 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

North Hills

Zarabian, Elham, Od⁷ 9119 Haskell Ave North Hills, CA 91343 (818) 763-8836 Email:RPEREDA@VCHCAR E.ORG NPI: 1417034828 License No: 11991 **Cultural Competence**

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Training Completed: No

North Hollywood

Boyer, David, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr North Hollywood, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co NPI: 1295736916 License No: G25107 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

08:00 AM-5:30 PM: F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FAR OESE;HEBREW;KOREAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; SPANI SH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

North Hollywood Chu. Thomas. Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr North Hollywood, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 NPI: 1760482806 License No: G68694 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI

Safe at home indicator: N Collins, Robert, Od¹ 6765 Lankershim Blvd North Hollywood, CA 91606 (818) 982-0076 NPI: 1366522492 License No: 4687 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR: SPANISH:

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

LANGUAGES: TAGALOG

North Hollywood Davani, Pouva, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr North Hollywood, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 Email:pdayani@laretina.com NPI: 1740621010 NPI: 1336293406 License No: A109451 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Esmaili, Daniel, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr North Hollywood, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1629279864 License No: A91049 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

North Hollywood

Gad. Nimisha. Od1 6801 Coldwater Canyon Ave North Hollywood, CA 91605 (818) 763-8836 License No: 33669 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Liao, David, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr North Hollywood, CA 91607

Email:dave_liao@laretina.co NPI: 1962541847 License No: A112736 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: License No: A67512 W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s):

(818) 754-2090

SSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES:TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

North Hollywood

Liao. David. Md¹ 12480 Riverside Dr North Hollywood, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 Email:dave liao@laretina.co NPI: 1962541847 License No: A112736 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU SSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Meallet, Mario, Md¹ 4418 Vineland Ave North Hollywood, CA 91602 (818) 762-0647 NPI: 1851510424 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

GERMAN: SPANISH:

CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax; 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

North Hollywood

Narala, Ramsudha, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr North Hollywood, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 NPI: 1093058323 License No: A147844 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N Novack, Roger, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr North Hollywood, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 Email:rognov@larentina.com NPI: 1104828706 License No: G53779 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI

LANGUAGES: TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

North Hollywood

Rahhal, Firas, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr North Hollywood, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 Email:rahhalf@aol.com NPI: 1881658615 License No: G78656 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; PM W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; ARMENIAN; CHINE SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO REAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Roe, Richard, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr North Hollywood, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 Email:roe.rick@laretina.com NPI: 1043412489 License No: A95880 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

North Hollywood

Shih, Kimberly, Od¹ 6801 Coldwater Canyon Ave North Hollywood, CA 91605 (818) 396-8050 NPI: 1801864798 License No: OPT12857 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Safe at home indicator: N Shih, Kimberly, Od1 6801 Coldwater Canyon Ave North Hollywood, CA 91605 (818) 763-8836 NPI: 1801864798 License No: OPT12857 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

North Hollywood

Su. Daniel, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr North Hollywood, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 Email:dsu@laretina.com NPI: 1508109133 License No: A134110 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr North Hollywood, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

North Hollywood

Tan. Jeffrev. Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr North Hollywood, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 Email:jefftan@laretina.com NPI: 1033407549 License No: A135284 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN:TAI **LANGUAGES** Safe at home indicator: N

Tannenbaum, Dana, Md¹

4418 Vineland Ave North Hollywood, CA 91602 (818) 762-0647 NPI: 1528080694 License No: A67997 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

FRENCH; SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN

North Hollywood Wagner, Barry, Od1 12000 Victory Blvd North Hollywood, CA 91606 (818) 985-2321 NPI: 1922071646 License No: OPT5104 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Walsh, Alexander, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr North Hollywood, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090

Email:jsanchez@laretina.co NPI: 1043301740

License No: A79504 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH;

CASTILIAN; TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

North Hollywood

Zarabian, Elham, Od¹ 6801 Coldwater Canyon Blvd 18350 Roscoe Blvd North Hollywood, CA 91605 (818) 763-8836 NPI: 1417034828 License No: OPT11991 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM: TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Northridge

Calvin, Winfield, Md¹ 8833 Reseda Blvd Northridge, CA 91328 (818) 727-2626 NPI: 1649212895 License No: G70410 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMSafe at home indicator: N

Northridge

Chang, Andrew, Md¹ Northridge, CA 91325 (818) 349-8300 NPI: 1003808494 License No: G61183 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI **LANGUAGES** Safe at home indicator: N

Doan, Hieu, Od⁷ 8327 Reseda Blvd Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 993-1606 Email:NORTHRIDGEOPTO METRY@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1306132063 License No: 14158 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Northridge
Dubick, Fred, Od ¹
18661 Devonshire St
Northridge, CA 91324
(818) 368-1234
NPI: 1720137615
License No: OPT6901
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM
W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:30 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N
Dubick, Fred, Od ⁷
18661 Devonshire St
Northridge, CA 91324
(818) 368-1234
Email:NORTHRIDGE@STU
DIOEYES.COM
NPI: 1720137615
License No: 6901
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Northridge Hovanesian, Haroutun, Md^1 18250 Roscoe Blvd Northridge, CA 91325 (818) 882-7700 NPI: 1154341626 License No: A67565 **Cultural Competence** M; Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; ARMENIAN; CHINE SE;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;SP ANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Kerendian, Joseph, Md¹ TU 17075 Devonshire St Northridge, CA 91325 (818) 832-5551 NPI: 1386643815 License No: G75439 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Northridge Kochkarian, Yeraz, Od⁷ 18661 Devonshire St Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 368-1234 Email:NORTHRIDGE@STU DIOEYES.COM NPI: 1942975982 License No: 34906 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Safe at home indicator: N Lai, Kim, Od⁷ 8956 Corbin Ave Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 885-1954 Email:MILLENNIUMOPTIX @ICLOUD.COM NPI: 1952322521 License No: 11683 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): PM SPANISH: CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Northridge Lunchick, Eric, Od1 8956 Corbin Ave Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 885-1954 NPI: 1003928318 License No: OPT7837 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Misheloff, Howard, Od¹ 8363 Reseda Blvd Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 349-1015 NPI: 1821062969 License No: OPT5570 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

 Od^7

Yazdanmehr, Emetisse.

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Yoon, Steven, Md¹ 18250 Roscoe Blvd Northridge, CA 91325 (818) 882-7700

Email:stevwnyoon13@gmail.

com

NPI: 1215138110 License No: A107383 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Northridge

Training Completed: No

W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM: TH

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Shultz, Mitchell, Md¹

Northridge, CA 91325

18350 Roscoe Blvd

(818) 349-8300

NPI: 1427153022

License No: G79168

Cultural Competence

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Training Completed: No

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM:

AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:30 PM

09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00

Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM;

Misheloff, Howard, Od⁷ Shuham, Ellen, Od¹ 18661 Devonshire St 8363 Reseda Blvd Northridge, CA 91324 Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 368-1234 (818) 349-1015 Email:DOC@MISHELOFF-O NPI: 1629127519 PTOMETRY.COM License No: OPT6899 Cultural Competence

NPI: 1821062969 License No: 5570 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Northridge

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Partamian, Leon, Md¹ 18546 Roscoe Blvd Ste 200 Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 993-1112 NPI: 1700808904 License No: C40265 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; FRENCH Safe at home indicator: N

Shuham, Ellen, Od⁷ 18661 Devonshire St Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 368-1234

Email:NORTHRIDGE@STU

DIOEYES.COM NPI: 1629127519 License No: 6899 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N **Northridge**

Molina Vision

Tien. Peter. Od¹ 18250 Roscoe Blvd Northridge, CA 91325 (818) 882-7700 NPI: 1710339114 License No: OPT33489 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; License No: 15070 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Tran, Ngoc, Od⁷ 8327 Reseda Blvd

Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 993-1606

Email:NORTHRIDGEOPTO METRY@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1437445079 License No: 14161

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH:

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Valenzuela, Alyssa, Od⁷ 18661 Devonshire St Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 368-1234

Email:NORTHRIDGE@STU

DIOEYES.COM NPI: 1780302372 License No: 35073 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Molina Vision

Volume 12, 2023

Norwalk	Norwalk	Norwalk	Norwalk
Norwalk Ciampa, Christopher, Od ⁷ 10949 Alondra Blvd Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 225-2262 Email:DR.CIAMPA2020@Y AHOO.COM NPI: 1518952498 License No: 8948 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BULGARIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Crismon, Paul, Od ⁷ 13800 San Antonio Dr Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 864-6535 Email:JENNIFER.CRISMON OD@YAHOO.COM NPI: 1417937087 License No: 5839 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Rishberg, Gary, Od ¹ 12413 Norwalk Blvd Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 863-5807 NPI: 1891837852 License No: OPT6656 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Fishberg, Gary, Od ⁷ 12413 Norwalk Blvd Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 863-5807 Email:FISH1110@VERIZO N.NET NPI: 1891837852 License No: 6656 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Norwalk Goodwin, Lawrence, Md¹ 13132 Studebaker Rd Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 863-7000 NPI: 1750356754 License No: C40581 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-1:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GERMAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Goodwin, Lawrence, Md¹ 7 13132 Studebaker Rd Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 863-7000 Email:VILLAREALJACKIE1 @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1194901587 License No: C40581 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH;	Norwalk Goodwin, Lawrence, Md ^{1 7} 11916 Firestone Blvd Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 868-6826 Email:VILLAREALJACKIE1 @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1194901587 License No: C40581 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Knight, Curtis, Od ¹ 13132 Studebaker Rd Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 863-7000 NPI: 1710968292 License No: OPT6270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Norwalk	Palmdale
Smith, Lowell, Od ⁷ 11936 Imperial Hwy Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 864-5787 Email:SMITHVISIONCENTE R@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1962545822 License No: 7578 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Loan, Md¹ 12100 Imperial Hwy Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 863-1100 NPI: 1134161078 License No: A60907 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N	Bagheri, Nika, Md¹ 38660 Medical Center Drive Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 951-9519 NPI: 1790040087 License No: A153884 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Couvillion, Stephen, Md¹ 38660 Medical Cnt Dr A350 Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 951-9519 NPI: 1316980014 License No: A98191 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Dhoot, Dilsher, Md¹ 38660 Medical Center Drive Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 951-9519 NPI: 1508070566 License No: A119711 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Palmdale Kim. Charles. Od⁷ e 40130 10th St W Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 273-9792 Email:CALBEARS83@HOT MAIL.COM NPI: 1518004688 License No: 9163 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMSafe at home indicator: N Pieramici Md, Dante, Md¹ 38660 Medical Cnt Dr A350 Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 951-9519 NPI: 1992804504 License No: 50523 M; Cultural Competence Training Completed: No 0 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Sein, Julia, Md¹ 38660 Medical Center Drive Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 951-9519 NPI: 1295178291 License No: A167360 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Wright-Scott, Sheila, Md^{1 7} 615 W Avenue Q
Palmdale, CA 93551
(661) 948-4643
Email:SHEEYEDOC10@AO
L.COM
NPI: 1124023999
License No: G45401
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Paramount

Palmdale

De Leon, Jesse, Md¹
16660 Paramount Blvd
Paramount, CA 90723
(562) 633-5438
NPI: 1225251606
License No: A32517
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH;
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG
Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Paramount Paramount Paramount Pasadena Khraishi, Terry, Od⁷ Lim. Andrew. Od⁷ Abnous, Nayiri, Od¹ Sand, Nancy, Md1 16259 Paramount Blvd 14905 Paramount Blvd 16415 Colorado Ave 2619 E Colorado Blvd Paramount, CA 90723 Paramount, CA 90723 Paramount, CA 90723 Pasadena, CA 91107 (424) 529-6645 (562) 633-6046 (562) 272-4277 (626) 739-4168 NPI: 1295367399 Email:DRKHRAISHI@AOL. Email:MEGGIE@BEACHFR Email:nancysandmd@gmail. COM ONTBILLING.COM License No: 34893 com NPI: 1205878634 NPI: 1033190491 NPI: 1871675876 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12311 License No: 8777TLG License No: A46342 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 PMPM W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; SPANISH; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Mah, Gene, Od⁷ **CASTILIAN** AM-5:00 PM **ARMENIAN** 14501 Lakewood Blvd Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N Paramount, CA 90723 FRENCH; GERMAN; SPANIS Abnous, Nayiri, Od⁷ Kook. Lorie. Od⁷ (562) 602-2717 H: CASTILIAN 16444 Paramount Blvd Email:FIRSTSIGHTVISION 2619 E Colorado Blvd Safe at home indicator: N Paramount, CA 90723 @YAHOO.COM Pasadena, CA 91107 (323) 732-8111 NPI: 1811045701 **Pasadena** (626) 793-4168 Email:LORIEKOOK@HOTM License No: 6736 Email:CREDENTIALING@A Abnous, Nayiri, Od¹ AIL.COM Cultural Competence **ZULVISION.COM** 2619 E Colorado Blvd NPI: 1619947181 Training Completed: No NPI: 1295367399 Pasadena, CA 91107 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 License No: 11071 License No: 34893 (626) 793-4168 **Cultural Competence** PM **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1295367399 Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Training Completed: No License No: 34893 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 SPANISH: CASTILIAN Cultural Competence PM Safe at home indicator: N PM Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 KOREAN; SPANISH; ARMENIAN; SPANISH; PM **CASTILIAN CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

ARMENIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Pasadena Pasadena	Pasadena Pasadena	Pasadena Pasadena	Pasadena
Abnous, Nayiri, Od ¹ 2619 E Colorado Blvd	Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹ 100 E California Blvd	Albear, Sinan, Md ¹ 100 E California Blvd	Almasi, Angineh, Od ⁷ 477 E Colorado Blvd
Pasadena, CA 91107	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91101
(626) 793-4168	(626) 568-8838	(626) 269-5348	(626) 796-1191
NPI: 1295367399	NPI: 1003072786	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Email:ELEANOR@LINDEN
License No: 34893	License No: A108797	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	OPTOMETRY.COM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1609371822	NPI: 1760788632
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: A186632	License No: 14071
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FRE
ARMENIAN	ARABIC;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM	NCH;SPANISH;
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET
Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	ARABIC	NAMESE
100 E California Blvd	Albear, Sinan, Md ⁷	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Pasadena, CA 91105	100 E California Blvd	Albear, Sinan, Md ¹	Amini, Payam, Md ¹
(626) 269-5348	Pasadena, CA 91105	288 N Santa Anita	2619 E Colorado Blvd
NPI: 1003072786	(626) 269-5348	Pasadena, CA 91106	Pasadena, CA 91107
License No: A108797	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	(626) 574-0022	(626) 739-4168
Cultural Competence	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Email:pamini@caleye.biz
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1609371822	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	NPI: 1205036456
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: A186632	NPI: 1609371822	License No: A107595
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	License No: A186632	Cultural Competence
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
AM-5:00 PM	PM	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
ARABIC;SPANISH;		Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
CASTILIAN		ARABIC	AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N		Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):
			ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO
			ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP
			ANISH;
			CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE
			Safe at home indicator: N
			Sale at home mulcator. IN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Amini, Payam, Md¹ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 793-4168 Email:pamini@caleye.biz NPI: 1205036456 License No: A107595 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP ANISH; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Baghoumian, Marineh, Od ¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 Email:mbaghoumian@gmail. com NPI: 1972929438 License No: OPT14842 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA NISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Baghoumian, Marineh, Od ¹	Barajas, Angel, Od ¹ 2055 Lincoln Ave Pasadena, CA 91103 (626) 398-6300 NPI: 1457825788 License No: OPT34168 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Bedrood, Sahar, Md ¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348	Bhatti, Rizwan, Md ¹ 10 Congress St Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 795-2020 Email:retinaguy@gmail.com NPI: 1588724108 License No: A90589 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;URDU;VIETNA MESE Safe at home indicator: N Bloom, Jeffrey, Do ¹
Amini, Payam, Md ⁷ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 793-4168 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1205036456 License No: A107595 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 568-8838 Email:mbaghoumian@gmail. com NPI: 1972929438 License No: OPT14842 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA NISH; CASTILIAN	NPI: 1871851923 License No: A124192 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 Email:credentialing@acuitye yegroup.com NPI: 1194286773 License No: 20A21241 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Wollia Visio		
lena Pasa	dena	Pasadena
Colorado Blvd Ena, CA 91107 65-6634 GEECLEAROPTOME GMAIL.COM B83109904 ENO: 33939 I Competence G Completed: No M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 C;SPANISH; LIAN Chome indicator: N David, Md¹ Fair Oaks Ave Ena, CA 91105 04-1410 Sanchez@laretina.co Cairni 295736916 ENO: G25107 I Competence G Completed: No T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; O AM-5:30 PM; TH AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 O PM Staff Language(s): O PM Staff Language(s): O Cairni 2019 I Competence G Completed: No T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; O AM-5:30 PM; TH AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 O PM; S 08:00 O PM Staff Language(s): NIAN;CHINESE;FAR O G251CC Office O Cultur Training O PM Staff Language(s): NIAN;CHINESE;FAR O Office	Fair Oaks Ave lena, CA 91105 204-1410 jsanchez@laretina.co 295736916 le No: G25107 lal Competence log Completed: No limit M-F 08:00 AM-5:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; limit Staff Language(s): linian; CHINESE; FAR; HEBREW; KOREAN; linian; CHINESE; FAR; HEBREW; KOREAN; linian; CHINESE; FAR linian; CHINESE; CHI	Camara, David, Od¹ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 739-4168 Email:DCAMARA@CALEY E.BIZ NPI: 1437110749 License No: OPT10484 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Camara, David, Od¹ 213 S Euclid Ave Pasadena, CA 91101 (626) 793-4168 Email:DCAMARA@CALEY E.BIZ NPI: 1437110749 License No: OPT10484 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):
	dena bs, Lourice, Od ⁷ Colorado Blvd ena, CA 91107 65-6634 SEECLEAROPTOME GMAIL.COM 083109904 e No: 33939 al Competence g Completed: No M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 C;SPANISH; LIAN Anme indicator: N David, Md¹ Fair Oaks Ave ena, CA 91105 Conday Called Safe at Section Sanchez@laretina.co Cairni 295736916 e No: G25107 al Competence g Completed: No T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Cairni 2014-1410 Safe at Section Safe Amounts Safe Safe Amounts Safe Culture Safe PM Staff Language(s): PM Office	Boyer, David, Md¹ 301 S Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 65-6634 6EECLEAROPTOME GMAIL.COM 083109904 Pal Competence g Completed: No M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; C;SPANISH; LIAN A home indicator: N David, Md¹ Fair Oaks Ave ena, CA 91105 626) 204-1410 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1295736916 License No: G25107 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-5:00 PM OFfice Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;FAR OESE;HEBREW;KOREAN; MANDAR;RUSSIAN;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Cairnie, Mary, Od² 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 626) 793-4168 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1205205408 License No: 33545 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1205205408 License No: 33545 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1205205408 License No: 33545 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): OFM

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

IVIOIIII VISIOII				
Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	
Chang, Andrew, Md ¹	Chang, Tom, Md ^{1 7}	Chang, Tom, Md ¹	Chawla, Anuj, Md ¹	
10 Congress St 408	100 E California Blvd	100 E California Blvd	100 E California Blvd	
Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105	
(626) 796-7006	(626) 269-5348	(626) 568-8838	(626) 269-5348	
NPI: 1003808494	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	NPI: 1609848969	NPI: 1083841027	
License No: G61183	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	License No: A69909	License No: A136993	
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1609848969	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	
Training Completed: No	License No: A69909	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	
Office Staff Language(s):	CHINESE;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	
CHINESE;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	
CASTILIAN;TAI	Safe at home indicator: N	SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K	Safe at home indicator: N	
LANGUAGES	Chang, Tom, Md ¹	OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS	Chea, Lisa, Od ¹	
Safe at home indicator: N	100 E California Blvd	H;	100 E California Blvd	
Chang, Tom, Md ¹	Pasadena, CA 91105	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	Pasadena, CA 91105	
100 E California Blvd	(626) 269-5348	NAMESE	(626) 568-8838	
Pasadena, CA 91105	NPI: 1609848969	Safe at home indicator: N	Email:lchea926@gmail.com	
(626) 574-0022	License No: A69909	Chawla, Anuj, Md ¹	NPI: 1902341472	
NPI: 1609848969	Cultural Competence	100 E California Blvd	License No: OPT33615	
License No: A69909	Training Completed: No	Pasadena, CA 91105	Cultural Competence	
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	(/	Training Completed: No	
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	NPI: 1083841027	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	License No: A136993	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Cultural Competence	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM	
AM-5:00 PM	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Office Staff Language(s):	
Office Staff Language(s):	SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	JAPANESE;SPANISH;	
ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	CASTILIAN	
SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K	H;	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	
OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	0 0 ()		
H;	NAMESE	SPANISH; CASTILIAN		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN; TAGALOG; VIET Safe at home indicator: N

NAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Chea, Lisa, Od ¹	Chu, Thomas, Md ¹	Chu, Selena, Od ¹	Chu, Thomas, Md ¹
100 E California Blvd	301 S Fair Oaks Ave	2619 E Colorado Blvd	301 S Fair Oaks Ave
Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91107	Pasadena, CA 91105
(626) 269-5348	(626) 204-1410	(626) 793-4168	(626) 204-1410
Email:lchea926@gmail.com	NPI: 1760482806	Email:CVOLBY@CALEYEM	NPI: 1760482806
NPI: 1902341472	License No: G68694	S.COM	License No: G68694
License No: OPT33615	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1164787628	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	License No: OPT33549	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:30 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	AM-5:00 PM	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR
JAPANESE;SPANISH;	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	Office Staff Language(s):	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S
CASTILIAN	PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	CHINESE;TAI LANGUAGES	PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI
Safe at home indicator: N	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	Safe at home indicator: N	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG
Chen, Alexander, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	Chu, Selena, Od ¹	Safe at home indicator: N
100 E California Blvd	Chu, Thomas, Md ¹	2619 E Colorado Blvd	Chuang, Tiffany, Od ¹
Pasadena, CA 91105	301 S Fair Oaks Ave	Pasadena, CA 91107	2055 Lincoln Ave
(626) 269-5348	Pasadena, CA 91105	(626) 739-4168	Pasadena, CA 91103
NPI: 1528594546	(626) 204-1410	Email:CVOLBY@CALEYEM	(626) 398-6300
License No: A171467	NPI: 1760482806	S.COM	NPI: 1386076354
Cultural Competence	License No: G68694	NPI: 1164787628	License No: OPT14892
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	License No: OPT33549	Cultural Competence
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: M - F 08:00 AM-5:00	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	SU 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	Office Staff Language(s):	
	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	CHINESE;TAI LANGUAGES	
	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Chui, Dennis, Od¹ 2055 Lincoln Ave Pasadena, CA 91103 (626) 398-6300 Email:DCHUIOD@GMAIL.C OM NPI: 1548557705 License No: OPT14607 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Culotta, Anthony, Md¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 568-8838 Email:aculotta@retina2020.c om NPI: 1497790018 License No: A97142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Culotta, Anthony, Md¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 Email:aculotta@retina2020.c om NPI: 1497790018 License No: A97142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;ITALIAN;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 NPI: 1770921942 License No: OPT14634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Pasadena Darakjian, Nazareth, Md¹ 2595 E Washington Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 794-2356 NPI: 1952301004 License No: G44736 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-1:00 PM; F 1:00 PM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;RUSSI AN;TURKISH Safe at home indicator: N Darakjian, Nazareth, Md¹ 2595 E Washington Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (323) 665-5572 NPI: 1952301004 License No: G44736 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;RUSSI AN;TURKISH Safe at home indicator: N	Pasadena Davis, Michael, Md¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Davis, Michael, Md¹ 800 Fairmount Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 568-8838 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Davis, Michael, Md ¹	Dayani, Pouya, Md ¹	Dong, Qianwen, Md ¹	Dresner, Steven, Md ¹
100 E California Blvd	301 S Fair Oaks Ave	100 E California Blvd	50 Alessandro Pl
Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105
(626) 568-8838	(626) 204-1410	(626) 269-5348	(626) 795-7177
Email:mdavis@retina2020.c	Email:pdayani@laretina.com	NPI: 1376958660	NPI: 1316952005
om	NPI: 1336293406	License No: A156666	License No: G34472
NPI: 1437320785	License No: A109451	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: A111866	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:30 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Downing, Johnathon, Md ¹	FRENCH;SPANISH;
Office Staff Language(s):	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	2595 E Washington Blvd	CASTILIAN
CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	Pasadena, CA 91107	Safe at home indicator: N
SH;	PANISH; CASTILIAN	(626) 794-2356	Dresner, Steven, Md ¹
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	NPI: 1285990671	625 S Fair Oaks Ave
	Dayani, Pouya, Md ¹	License No: A148366	Pasadena, CA 91105
Davis, Michael, Md ^{1 7}	301 S Fair Oaks Ave	Cultural Competence	(213) 234-1000
100 E California Blvd	Pasadena, CA 91105	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1316952005
Pasadena, CA 91105	(626) 204-1410	Hours: W 2:00 PM-6:00 PM;	License No: G34472
(626) 269-5348	Email:pdayani@laretina.com	S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM	Cultural Competence
Email:CREDENTIALING@A	NPI: 1336293406	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No
CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	License No: A109451	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Hours: T 07:30 AM-5:00 PM;
NPI: 1437320785	Cultural Competence	Safe at home indicator: N	W 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH
License No: A111866	Training Completed: No		07:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 07:30
Cultural Competence	Hours: M - F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;		AM-5:00 PM; S 07:30
Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	SU 08:00 AM-5:00 PM		AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):
PM	Office Staff Language(s):		FRENCH; SPANISH;
Office Staff Language(s):	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR		CASTILIAN
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S		Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	PANISH; CASTILIAN		oale at nome indicator. N
Sale at Home indicator. N	Safe at home indicator: N		
	Sais at nome indicator. N		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Dresner, Steven, Md ¹	Eng, Calvin, Md ¹	Esmaili, Daniel, Md ¹	Fiander, Diane, Md ¹
625 S Fair Oaks Ave	625 S Fair Oaks Ave	301 S Fair Oaks Ave	100 E California Blvd
Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105
(626) 564-0004	(626) 796-7006	(626) 204-1410	(626) 269-5348
NPI: 1316952005	Email:jslcte@aol.com	Email:jsanchez@laretina.co	NPI: 1295092971
License No: G34472	NPI: 1225039092	m	License No: A143150
Cultural Competence	License No: G55239	NPI: 1629279864	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	License No: A91049	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N
FRENCH;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:30 PM	Fish, Steven, Md ⁷
CASTILIAN	CHINESE;CHINESE;MAND	Office Staff Language(s):	100 E California Blvd
Safe at home indicator: N	AR;SPANISH;	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR	Pasadena, CA 91105
Eng, Calvin, Md ¹	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;	(626) 269-5348
625 S Fair Oaks Ave	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	Email:CREDENTIALING@A
Pasadena, CA 91105	Esmaili, Daniel, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM
(626) 795-7006	301 S Fair Oaks Ave	Fawzi, Amani, Md ¹	NPI: 1760877120
Email:jslcte@aol.com	Pasadena, CA 91105	10 Congress St	License No: A 164497
NPI: 1225039092	(626) 204-1410	Pasadena, CA 91105	Cultural Competence
License No: G55239	Email:jsanchez@laretina.co	(626) 395-0777	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	m	NPI: 1558416313	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1629279864	License No: A80549	PM
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: A91049	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Safe at home indicator: N
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Hours: M - F 08:00 AM-5:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	
AM-5:00 PM	PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	
Office Staff Language(s):	SU 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
CHINESE;CHINESE;MAND	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	
AR;SPANISH;	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	Office Staff Language(s):	
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;	ARABIC;GERMAN;SPANIS	
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	H; CASTILIAN	
	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Grant-Acquah, Kweku, Md¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 Email:KWEKU@GMAIL.CO M NPI: 1831327626 License No: A126202 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;SP ANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Gray, Joseph, Od¹ 2055 Lincoln Ave Pasadena, CA 91103 (626) 398-6300 NPI: 1043731557 License No: OPT34165 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Gregory, Anthony, Md¹ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 793-4168 Email:agregory@caleya.biz NPI: 1467784389 License No: A140370 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Gunn, John, Md¹ 800 Fairmount Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 568-8838 NPI: 1922048974 License No: G83492 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Pasadena Habibi, Shabnam, Od ⁷ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 793-4168 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1396479028 License No: 35204 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Hedaya, Joshua, Md¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 Email:jhedaya@retina2020.c om NPI: 1881618023 License No: A95681 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG;VI ETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Pasadena Ho, Linh, Od¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 NPI: 1770171134 License No: OPT34747 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Ho, Linh, Od² 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1770171134 License No: 34747 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Hopkins, Janet, Md¹ 301 S Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 204-1410 NPI: 1952356438 License No: C51780 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Huang, Jeffrey, Do¹ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 793-4168 NPI: 1124274998 License No: 20A11984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;KOREAN;MANDA R;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N	Javidi, Saeed, Md¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 NPI: 1487183364 License No: A171480 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Joseph, Boban, Md¹ 160 E Artesia Pasadena, CA 91105 (909) 865-7990 NPI: 1639109101 License No: A32523 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 1:00 PM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GERMAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Joseph, Boban, Md¹ 800 Fairmount Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 440-9920 NPI: 1639109101 License No: A32523 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GERMAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Jwo, Kevin, Md¹ 625 S Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 653-9395 NPI: 1346501137 License No: A148737 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR Safe at home indicator: N	Karapetian, Elena, Od¹ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 793-4168 Email:VGARCIA@CALEYE MS.COM NPI: 1184250417 License No: OPT34514 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Kataria, Hardeep, Od¹ 2055 Lincoln Ave Pasadena, CA 91103 (626) 398-6300 Email:KATARIAHARDEEP @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1043564362 License No: OPT15370 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;MAN DAR;PANJABI;

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Khachatoor Sarkissian, Talin, Od ⁷ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107	Kim, Melody, Od ¹ 100 W California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 397-5139	Liao, David, Md ¹ 301 S Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 204-1410	Liao, David, Md ¹ 301 S Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 204-1410
(626) 793-4168 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1497391932	NPI: 1487082749 License No: OPT14726 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Email:dave_liao@laretina.co m NPI: 1962541847 License No: A112736	Email:dave_liao@laretina.co m NPI: 1962541847 License No: A112736
License No: 34543 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU	Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU SSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI
Kim, Melody, Od ¹ 100 W California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 397-3767 NPI: 1487082749	Liao, David, Md ¹ 301 S Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 204-1410	SSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Limfat, Alan, Od ¹ 477 E Colorado Blvd
License No: OPT14726 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Email:dave_liao@laretina.co m NPI: 1962541847 License No: A112736 Cultural Competence	Liao, David, Md ¹ 301 S Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 204-1410	Pasadena, CA 91101 (626) 796-1191 NPI: 1437241171 License No: 9620
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Email:dave_liao@laretina.co m NPI: 1962541847 License No: A112736	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH Safe at home indicator: N
	SSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; KOREAN; MANDAR; RU SSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Limfat, Alan, Od ⁷	Lin, Josephine, Od ¹	Lin, Kristie, Md ¹	Lindsay, Rebecca, Md ¹
477 E Colorado Blvd	2055 Lincoln Ave	100 E California Blvd	100 E California Blvd
Pasadena, CA 91101	Pasadena, CA 91103	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105
(626) 796-1191	(626) 398-6300	(626) 269-5348	(626) 269-5348
Email:ELEANOR@LINDEN	NPI: 1295187185	Email:klin@retina2020.com	NPI: 1093006694
OPTOMETRY.COM	License No: OPT33403	NPI: 1184801557	License No: A138836
NPI: 1437241171	Cultural Competence	License No: A114433	Cultural Competence
License No: 9620	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
ARMENIAN;CHINESE;FRE	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N
NCH;SPANISH;	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Logan, Dwayne, Md ^{1 7}
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	Safe at home indicator: N	CHINESE;CHINESE;CROA	2619 E Colorado Blvd
NAMESE	Lin, Kristie, Md ¹	TIAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;	Pasadena, CA 91107
Safe at home indicator: N	800 Fairmount Ave	CASTILIAN	(626) 793-4168
Lin, Kristie, Md ¹	Pasadena, CA 91105	Safe at home indicator: N	Email:CREDENTIALING@A
625 S Fair Oaks Ave	(626) 568-8838	Linden, Minglih, Od ⁷	ZULVISION.COM
Pasadena, CA 91105	Email:klin@retina2020.com	477 E Colorado Blvd	NPI: 1164520714
(626) 653-9395	NPI: 1184801557	Pasadena, CA 91101	License No: G68583
Email:klin@retina2020.com	License No: A114433	(626) 796-1191	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1184801557	Cultural Competence	Email:ELEANOR@LINDEN	Training Completed: No
License No: A114433	Training Completed: No	OPTOMETRY.COM	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	NPI: 1124110853	PM
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	License No: 12212	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Cultural Competence	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Training Completed: No	Safe at home indicator: N
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	PM	
AM-5:00 PM	CHINESE;CHINESE;CROA	Office Staff Language(s):	
Office Staff Language(s):	TIAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;FRE	
CHINESE;CHINESE;CROA	CASTILIAN	NCH;SPANISH;	
TIAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	
CASTILIAN		NAMESE	
Safe at home indicator: N		Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena Pasadena Pasadena Pasadena Logan, Dwayne, Md¹ Mahdavi, Paymohn, Md¹ Mcgraw, Joseph, Md¹ 2619 E Colorado Blvd 2619 E Colorado Blvd 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 Pasadena, CA 91107 Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 793-4168 (626) 793-4168 (626) 269-5348 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS NPI: 1295095669 NPI: 1588624852 ION.COM License No: A162708 License No: A155228 NPI: 1164520714 Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No License No: G68583 **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM SPANISH; CASTILIAN SPANISH; CASTILIAN Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N SPANISH; CASTILIAN Mcguire, Desmond, Md1 Mancilla, Raul, Od1 Safe at home indicator: N 100 E California Blvd 50 Bellefontaine St Luke, Priscilla, Md1 Pasadena, CA 91105 Pasadena, CA 91105 2619 E Colorado Blvd (626) 269-5348 (626) 486-9447 NPI: 1487706198 NPI: 1881690634 Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 793-4168 License No: OPT12705 License No: A75183 NPI: 1902003213 Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: A107548 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; Training Completed: No Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM AM-5:30 PM AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM SPANISH: CASTILIAN KOREAN; SPANISH; Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N SPANISH; CASTILIAN: TAGALOG: THAI Safe at home indicator: N

Mcguire, Desmond, Md¹ 50 Bellefontaine St Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 793-1931 NPI: 1881690634 License No: A75183 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN:VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Moore, Lori, Md¹ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 793-4168 NPI: 1972510196 License No: G57630 **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

MOIII VISIOII			
Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Morrison-Reyes, Joshua,	Morrison-Reyes, Joshua,	Nguyen, Huy, Md ¹	Novack, Roger, Md ¹
Md ¹	Md ¹	625 S Fair Oaks Ave	301 S Fair Oaks Ave
100 E California Blvd	100 E California Blvd	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105
Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105	(626) 653-9395	(626) 204-1410
(626) 568-8838	(626) 269-5348	NPI: 1497140446	Email:rognov@larentina.com
Email:JMORRISON-REVES	Email:JMORRISON-REVES	License No: A161710	NPI: 1104828706
@RETINA2020.CO	@RETINA2020.CO	Cultural Competence	License No: G53779
NPI: 1235366782	NPI: 1235366782	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
License No: A125435	License No: A125435	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:30 PM
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	VIETNAMESE	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Nguyen, Huy, Md ¹	EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; INDO	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; INDO	625 Fair Oaks Ave	CASTILIAN;TAI
NESIAN;MANDAR;SPANIS	NESIAN;MANDAR;SPANIS	Pasadena, CA 91105	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG
H;	H;	(626) 653-9395	Safe at home indicator: N
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	NPI: 1497140446	Ong, Olivia, Md ⁷
NAMESE	NAMESE	License No: A161710	2619 E Colorado Blvd
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Cultural Competence	Pasadena, CA 91107
	Narala, Ramsudha, Md ¹	Training Completed: No	(626) 793-4168
	301 S Fair Oaks Ave	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Email:CREDENTIALING@A
	Pasadena, CA 91105	PM	ZULVISION.COM
	(626) 204-1410	Office Staff Language(s):	NPI: 1124021688
	NPI: 1093058323	VIETNAMESE	License No: A 66933
	License No: A147844	Safe at home indicator: N	Cultural Competence
	Cultural Competence		Training Completed: No
	Training Completed: No		Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;		PM
	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH		Office Staff Language(s):
	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00		BURMESE;SPANISH;
	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00		CASTILIAN
	AM-5:30 PM		Safe at home indicator: N
	Office Staff Language(s):		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Ong, Olivia, Md¹ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 793-4168 Email:CredentialingCA@opt um.com NPI: 1124021688 License No: A66933 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Ong, Olivia, Md¹ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 739-4168 Email:CredentialingCA@opt um.com NPI: 1124021688 License No: A66933 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Osako, Eugene, Od ⁷ 477 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91101 (626) 796-1191 Email:ELEANOR@LINDEN OPTOMETRY.COM NPI: 1376683409 License No: 11723TPL Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;FRE NCH;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Pak, Joseph, Od ⁷ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1073192100 License No: 34773 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Parvus, Britt, Do¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 NPI: 1497926729 License No: 20A13051 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Patel, Jay, Md¹ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 793-4168 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1194958959 License No: A127433 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S PANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Patel, Jay, Md ⁷ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 793-4168 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1194958959 License No: A127433 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S PANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Patel, Jay, Md ¹ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 739-4168 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1194958959 License No: A127433 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena Rose, Michael, Md¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 NPI: 1861593006 License No: G33914 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CROATIAN; MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Samimi, David, Md¹ 625 S Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (213) 234-1000 NPI: 1306044102 License No: A115710 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; W 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; S 07:30 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Pasadena Samuel, Michael, Md¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA 2020.COM NPI: 1730175670 License No: A83237 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Safe at home indicator: N

Pasadena Samuel, Michael, Md¹ 100 W California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 397-3767 Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA 2020.COM NPI: 1730175670 License No: A83237 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Safe at home indicator: N

Pasadena Samuel, Michael, Md¹ 100 W California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (213) 368-3338 Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA 2020.COM NPI: 1730175670 License No: A83237 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Samuel, Michael, Md ¹			
100 E California Blvd	100 E California Blvd	100 W California Blvd	100 W California Blvd
Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105
(626) 568-8838	(626) 568-8838	(626) 359-8111	(626) 698-7200
Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA	Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA	Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA	Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA
2020.COM	2020.COM	2020.COM	2020.COM
NPI: 1730175670	NPI: 1730175670	NPI: 1730175670	NPI: 1730175670
License No: A83237	License No: A83237	License No: A83237	License No: A83237
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN
ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH;	ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH;	ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH;	ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN;TAI	CASTILIAN;TAI	CASTILIAN;TAI	CASTILIAN;TAI
LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E	LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E	LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E	LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E
Safe at home indicator: N			

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

	ong, Alice, Md ¹	
Pasadena, CA 91105 Pasadena, CA 91107 Pasadena, CA 9100 Pasadena, CA 9	200 Fairmount Ave asadena, CA 91105 (26) 564-0004 PI: 1992720023 cense No: A87752 ultural Competence raining Completed: No ours: W 2:00 PM-5:00 PM; H 07:30 AM-12:00 PM (10) Fice Staff Language(s): OREAN; SPANISH; ASTILIAN (10) afe at home indicator: N (11) ULT (12) (13) (14) (15) (16) (16) (16) (16) (16) (16) (16) (16	Suk, Kevin, Md¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com NPI: 1326257569 License No: A114509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Suk, Kevin, Md¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 568-8838 Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com NPI: 1326257569 License No: A114509 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

(626) 739-4168

2619 E Colorado Blvd

Pasadena, CA 91107

Pasadena

Suk. Kevin. Md¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 574-0188 Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com

NPI: 1326257569 License No: A114509 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR

CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

EAN; MANDAR; SPANISH;

Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 301 S Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 204-1410 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI

LANGUAGES: TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Pasadena Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 301 S Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 204-1410 License No: A89087 Cultural Competence

Molina Vision

Pasadena

NPI: 1003861576 Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: SU 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN:MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES; TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 301 S Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 204-1410 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; License No: OPT15159 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI

LANGUAGES; TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

Tan, Jeffrey, Md¹ 301 S Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 204-1410 Email:jefftan@laretina.com NPI: 1033407549 License No: A135284 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN

DAR:SPANISH: CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Henry, Od1 100 E California Blvd

Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 NPI: 1467846709 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CHINESE; KORE

ΑN Safe at home indicator: N

Email:jtran@caleye.biz NPI: 1851600175 License No: OPT14276 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM SH: CASTILIAN (626) 793-4168 NPI: 1851600175

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Jennie, Od⁷ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 Email:CREDENTIALING@A **ZULVISION.COM** License No: 14276 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH:

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Tran, Jennie, Od¹ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 793-4168 Email:jtran@caleye.biz NPI: 1851600175 License No: OPT14276 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN	Vanichsarn, Krystal, Od ¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348 NPI: 1962886283 License No: 15449 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Vanichsarn, Krystal, Od ¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105	Varma, Rohit, Md ¹ 625 S Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (213) 234-1000 NPI: 1073670212 License No: A52885 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; W 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; S 07:30 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;HIND I;PANJABI;	Varma, Rohit, Md¹ 50 Central Ct Pasadena, CA 91105 (323) 644-4445 NPI: 1073670212 License No: A52885 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;HIND I;PANJABI; PUNJABI;RUSSIAN;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N Vangipuram, Gautam, Md¹ 2619 E Colorado Blvd Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 793-4168 Email:vgarcia@caleyems.co m NPI: 1780052233 License No: C173301 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	(626) 568-8838 NPI: 1962886283 License No: 15449 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Varma, Rohit, Md ¹ 50 Central Ct Pasadena, CA 91105 (833) 270-3937 NPI: 1073670212 License No: A52885 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;HIND I;PANJABI; PUNJABI;RUSSIAN;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Varma, Rohit, Md¹ 625 Fair Oaks Ave Pasadena, CA 91105 (323) 644-4445 NPI: 1073670212 License No: A52885 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;HIND I;PANJABI; PUNJABI;RUSSIAN;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena

eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Ε

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES

Safe at home indicator: N

Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 100 E California Blvd Pasadena, CA 91105 (626) 269-5348

Email:rwainess@californiaey

	WOIIII
Pasadena	Pasadena
Verma, Rohan, Md ¹	Villegas, Rex, Od ⁷
625 S Fair Oaks Ave	2619 E Colorado Blvd
Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91107
(626) 653-9395	(626) 793-4168
NPI: 1619362548	Email:CREDENTIALING@A
License No: A145838	ZULVISION.COM
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1992746275
Training Completed: No	License No: 12668
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Villegas, Rex, Od ¹	Safe at home indicator: N
2619 E Colorado Blvd	Villegas, Rex, Od ¹
Pasadena, CA 91107	2619 E Colorado Blvd
(626) 793-4168	Pasadena, CA 91107
Email:rex.villegas@gmail.co	(626) 739-4168
m	Email:rex.villegas@gmail.co
NPI: 1992746275	m
License No: OPT12668	NPI: 1992746275
Cultural Competence	License No: OPT12668
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Pasadena
Wainess, Reid, Md ¹
100 E California Blvd
Pasadena, CA 91105
(626) 568-8838
Email:rwainess@californiaey
eandear.com
NPI: 1396935979
License No: A108766
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN
ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S
PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI
LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES
E
Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Wainess, Reid, Md ¹	Walsh, Alexander, Md ¹	Walsh, Alexander, Md ¹	Wang, Jing, Md ¹
100 E California Blvd	301 S Fair Oaks Ave	301 S Fair Oaks Ave	50 Central Ct
Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91105
(323) 221-6121	(626) 204-1410	(626) 204-1410	(323) 644-4445
Email:rwainess@californiaey		Email:jsanchez@laretina.co	NPI: 1063167740
eandear.com NPI: 1396935979	m NPI: 1043301740	m NPI: 1043301740	License No: C176086
License No: A108766	License No: A79504	License No: A79504	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence		Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 08:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH	PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00	SU 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-4:00 PM	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	AM-5:00 PM	FRENCH; MANDAR
Office Staff Language(s):	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	PANISH;	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	Wang, Jing, Md ¹
ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	625 Fair Oaks Ave
PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	Safe at home indicator: N	PANISH;	Pasadena, CA 91105
LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES	Walsh, Alexander, Md ¹	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG	(323) 644-4445
E	301 S Fair Oaks Ave	Safe at home indicator: N	NPI: 1063167740
Safe at home indicator: N	Pasadena, CA 91105	Walsh, Alexander, Md ¹	License No: C176086
Wainess, Reid, Md ^{1 7}	(626) 204-1410	301 S Fair Oaks Ave	Cultural Competence
100 E California Blvd	Email:jsanchez@laretina.co	Pasadena, CA 91105	Training Completed: No
Pasadena, CA 91105	m	(626) 204-1410	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
(626) 269-5348	NPI: 1043301740	Email:jsanchez@laretina.co	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Email:CREDENTIALING@A	License No: A79504	m	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1043301740	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
NPI: 1396935979	Training Completed: No	License No: A79504	AM-5:00 PM
License No: A108766	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	FRENCH;MANDAR
Training Completed: No	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	Safe at home indicator: N
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	
PM	AM-5:30 PM	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	
HEBREW;SPANISH;	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR	AM-5:30 PM	
CASTILIAN	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	Office Staff Language(s):	
Safe at home indicator: N	PANISH;	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	
	CASTILIAN; TAGALOG	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	
	Safe at home indicator: N	PANISH;	
		CASTILIAN;TAGALOG	
		Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena
Wang, Jing, Md ¹	Warner, Michael, Md ¹	Wong, Thomas, Od ¹	Wong, Sharon, Od ¹
50 Central Ct	2619 E Colorado Blvd	2055 Lincoln Ave	100 E California Blvd
Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91107	Pasadena, CA 91103	Pasadena, CA 91105
(833) 270-3937	(626) 793-4168	(626) 398-6300	(626) 269-5348
NPI: 1063167740	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	NPI: 1922417518	Email:credentialing@acuitye
License No: C176086	ION.COM	License No: 15205	yegroup.com
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1265458293	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1497159552
Training Completed: No	License No: C52765	Training Completed: No	License No: OPT15137
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
FRENCH;MANDAR	AM-5:00 PM	FRENCH	AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Ward Ii, Michael, Md ¹	Wong, Tom, Od ⁷	Wong, Mike, Od ⁷	Wong, Rosie, Od ⁷
100 E California Blvd	477 E Colorado Blvd	80 N Lake Ave	477 E Colorado Blvd
Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91101	Pasadena, CA 91101	Pasadena, CA 91101
(626) 269-5348	(626) 796-1191	(626) 356-8088	(626) 796-1191
NPI: 1174020689	Èmail:ELEANOR@LINDEN	Email:SUPPORT@PASADE	Èmail:ELEANOR@LINDEN
License No: 20A19894	OPTOMETRY.COM	NAEYECARE.COM	OPTOMETRY.COM
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1134211725	NPI: 1013982206	NPI: 1922383587
Training Completed: No	License No: 11324	License No: 10566	License No: 14280
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	PM	PM
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FRE	CHINESE;SPANISH;	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FRE
	NCH;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN	NCH;SPANISH;
	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE
	Safe at home indicator: N		Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena	Pasadena	Pasadena	Pomona
Wong, Tom, Od ¹	Young, Jessica, Od ¹	Yumori, Jasmine, Od ¹	Alanis, Rudolph, Od ¹
477 E Colorado Blvd	100 E California Blvd	2055 Lincoln Ave	648 N Park Ave
Pasadena, CA 91101	Pasadena, CA 91105	Pasadena, CA 91103	Pomona, CA 91768
(626) 796-1191	(626) 269-5348	(626) 398-6300	(909) 622-3531
NPI: 1134211725	Email:JessicaWCYoung.od	Email:jyumori@westernu.ed	NPI: 1770612699
License No: 11324	@gmail.com	u	License No: OPT12788
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1043565435	NPI: 1427211473	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	License No: 33903	License No: OPT13650	Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
PM	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-2:00 PM; TH
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
ESE;FRENCH;HINDI;MAND	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-3:00 PM; SU 09:00
AR;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-2:00 PM
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
NAMESE	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	CHINESE;SPANISH;	MANDAR;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N
Wu, Jacqueline, Od ⁷	CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN	Alanis, Rudolph, Od ¹
260 S Lake Ave	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	648 N Park Ave
Pasadena, CA 91101	Young, Jessica, Od ¹	Playa Del Rey	Pomona, CA 91768
(626) 683-6868	100 E California Blvd	Pennino, Anna, Od ¹	(909) 927-8487
Email:INFO@DIAMONDVISI	Pasadena, CA 91105	8511 Pershing Dr	NPI: 1770612699
ON2020.COM	(626) 568-8838	Playa Del Rey, CA 90293	License No: OPT12788
NPI: 1487808374	Email:JessicaWCYoung.od	(310) 577-6401	Cultural Competence
License No: 13630	@gmail.com	NPI: 1962495408	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1043565435	License No: OPT9996	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	License No: 33903	Cultural Competence	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
PM	Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	PM	AM-6:00 PM; SU 10:00
ARMENIAN;CHINESE;SPA	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-1:00 PM
NISH; CASTILIAN	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN '	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
	AM-5:00 PM		Safe at home indicator: N
	Office Staff Language(s):		
	CHINESE;SPANISH;		
	CASTILIAN		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona
Alanis, Rudolph, Od ¹	Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹	Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹	Barajas, Angel, Od ¹
300 S Park Ave	160 E Artesia St	160 E Artesia St	1450 E Holt Ave
Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91767	Pomona, CA 91767	Pomona, CA 91767
(909) 622-3531	(909) 629-5965	(909) 629-4051	(909) 630-7927
NPI: 1770612699	NPI: 1003072786	NPI: 1003072786	NPI: 1457825788
License No: OPT12788	License No: A108797	License No: A108797	License No: OPT34168
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-4:30 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-2:00 PM
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	ARABIC;SPANISH;	ARABIC;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Alanis, Rudolph, Od ⁷	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
648 N Park Ave	Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹	Barajas, Angel, Od ¹	Barajas, Angel, Od ¹
Pomona, CA 91768	160 E Artesia St	795 E 2nd St	1450 E Holt Ave
(909) 622-3531	Pomona, CA 91767	Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91767
Email:RALANIS.2005@GMA	(626) 568-8838	(909) 706-3899	(909) 630-7927
IL.COM	NPI: 1003072786	NPI: 1457825788	NPI: 1457825788
NPI: 1770612699	License No: A108797	License No: OPT34168	License No: OPT34168
License No: 12788	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM
PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	
	ARABIC;SPANISH;	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	
	CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	
	Cafa at banca in dia atam M		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	
Barajas, Angel, Od ⁷	Bellomy, Linda, Od ¹	Bellomy, Linda, Od ⁷	Brooks, Briza, Od ⁷	
795 E 2nd St	795 E 2nd St	795 E 2nd St	795 E 2nd St	
Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766	
(909) 706-3899	(909) 706-3899	(909) 706-3899	(909) 706-3899	
Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE	NPI: 1346478591	Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE	Email:CREDENTIALING@W	
@WESTERNU.EDU	License No: 13719	@WESTERNU.EDU	ESTERNU.EDU	
NPI: 1457825788	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1346478591	NPI: 1790489896	
License No: 34168	Training Completed: No	License No: 13719	License No: 35314	
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	PM	
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	CHINESE;SPANISH;	Bullum, Anthony, Od ¹	
Safe at home indicator: N	CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	CASTILIAN	1818 N Orange Grove Ave	
Bellomy, Linda, Od ¹	SH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	Pomona, CA 91767	
795 E 2nd St	Safe at home indicator: N	Bloom, Jeffrey, Do ¹	(818) 895-3100	
Pomona, CA 91766	Bellomy, Linda, Od ¹	160 E Artesia St	NPI: 1992773956	
(909) 706-3899	795 E 2nd St	Pomona, CA 91767	License No: OPT8412	
NPI: 1346478591	Pomona, CA 91766	(909) 629-4051	Cultural Competence	
License No: 13719	(909) 865-2565	Email:credentialing@acuitye	Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1346478591	yegroup.com	Hours: S 08:30 AM-5:00 PM	
Training Completed: No	License No: 13719	NPI: 1194286773	Office Staff Language(s):	
Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	License No: 20A21241	CROATIAN;SPANISH;	
W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	CASTILIAN	
08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Safe at home indicator: N	
AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;		
AM-6:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH		
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00		
CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM		
SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N		
Sale at nome indicator. N	CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	Sale at nome indicator. IN		
	SH; CASTILIAN			
	Safe at home indicator: N			

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona
Chang, Tom, Md ¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-4051 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	Chang, Tom, Md ^{1 7} 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-5965 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Chawla, Anuj, Md ¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-4051 NPI: 1083841027 License No: A136993 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Chen, Alexander, Md ¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-4051 NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN
SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Chang, Tom, Md¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (626) 568-8838 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE	Safe at home indicator: N Chang, Tom, Md¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-5965 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Chen, Alexander, Md ¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-5965 NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N Chen, Alexander, Md ⁷ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-5965 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona
Chuang, Tiffany, Od¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 NPI: 1386076354 License No: OPT14892 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Chui, Dennis, Od¹ 1450 E Holt Ave Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 630-7927 Email:DCHUIOD@GMAIL.C OM NPI: 1548557705 License No: OPT14607 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Chui, Dennis, Od ⁷ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE @WESTERNU.EDU NPI: 1548557705 License No: 14607 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chui, Dennis, Od ¹ 1450 E Holt Ave Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 630-7927 Email:DCHUIOD@GMAIL.C OM NPI: 1548557705 License No: OPT14607 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Chui, Dennis, Od¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:DCHUIOD@GMAIL.C OM NPI: 1548557705 License No: OPT14607 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chung, Ida, Od¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 NPI: 1346216280 License No: 10241 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE Safe at home indicator: N	Chung, Ida, Od ⁷ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE @WESTERNU.EDU NPI: 1346216280 License No: 10241 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chung, Norman, Od ⁷ 1555 S Garey Ave Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 620-8088 Email:VALERIE@DRHOPT. COM NPI: 1154958791 License No: 34622 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

	Molina vision			
Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	
Culotta, Anthony, Md ¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-5965 Email:aculotta@retina2020.c om NPI: 1497790018 License No: A97142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;ITALIAN;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N Culotta, Anthony, Md ¹ 160 E Artesia St	Pomona Culotta, Anthony, Md¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (626) 568-8838 Email:aculotta@retina2020.c om NPI: 1497790018 License No: A97142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;ITALIAN;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ 160 E Artesia St	Pomona Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-5965 NPI: 1770921942 License No: OPT14634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Safe at home indicator: N Davey, Pinakin, Od¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 865-2565 NPI: 1659685733 License No: 14334 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Davey, Pinakin, Od ⁷ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE @WESTERNU.EDU NPI: 1659685733 License No: 14334 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;GUJARATI;HIND I;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAMIL Safe at home indicator: N Davey, Pinakin, Od ¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 NPI: 1659685733 License No: 14334	
•	160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-4051	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GUJARATI;HINDI;TAMIL		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

CHINESE; ITALIAN; SPANIS

LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES

Safe at home indicator: N

H; CASTILIAN;TAI

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona
Davey, Pinakin, Od ¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 NPI: 1659685733 License No: 14334 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GUJARATI;HINDI;TAMIL Safe at home indicator: N Davis, Michael, Md ¹ 160 E Artesia St	Davis, Michael, Md¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-5965 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE	Davis, Michael, Md ¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-4051 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE	Davis, Michael, Md¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 626-5965 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE
Pomona, CA 91767 (626) 568-8838 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Davis, Michael, Md¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-5965 Email:mdavis@retina2020.c om NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Davis, Michael, Md ^{1 7} 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-5965 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1437320785 License No: A111866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Doss, Renee, Od ⁷ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE @WESTERNU.EDU NPI: 1255708251 License No: 33380 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona
Fahim, Nataly, Od ¹	Fahim, Nataly, Od ⁷	Fahim, Nataly, Od ¹	Gray, Joseph, Od ¹
795 E 2nd St			
Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766
(909) 706-3899	(909) 706-3899	(909) 865-2565	(909) 706-3899
NPI: 1104156629	Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE	NPI: 1104156629	NPI: 1043731557
License No: 14098	@WESTERNU.EDU	License No: 14098	License No: OPT34165
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1104156629	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	License No: 14098	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	AM-6:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	ARABIC;CHINESE;SPANIS	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
ARABIC	H; CASTILIAN	ARABIC	Gray, Joseph, Od ¹
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	1450 E Holt Ave
Fahim, Nataly, Od ¹	Fahim, Nataly, Od ¹	Fahim, Nataly, Od ¹	Pomona, CA 91767
795 E 2nd St	1450 E Holt Ave	1450 E Holt Ave	(909) 630-7927
Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91767	Pomona, CA 91767	(909) 630-7927 NPI: 1043731557
(909) 706-3899	(909) 630-7927	(909) 630-7927	
NPI: 1104156629	NPI: 1104156629	NPI: 1104156629	Cultural Competence
License No: 14098	License No: 14098	License No: 14098	Training Completed. No
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;		08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	ARABIC	AM-2:00 PM
AM-6:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-2:00 PM	Gray, Joseph, Od ¹	Gray, Joseph, Od ¹
ARABIC	Office Staff Language(s):	1450 E Holt Ave	795 E 2nd St
Safe at home indicator: N	ARABIC	Pomona, CA 91767	Pomona, CA 91766
	Safe at home indicator: N	(909) 630-7927	(909) 706-3899
		NPI: 1043731557	NPI: 1043731557
		License No: OPT34165	License No: OPT34165
		Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
		Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
		Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
		PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
		Safe at home indicator: N	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
			AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
			AM-5:00 PM
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona
Gray, Joseph, Od ⁷ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE @WESTERNU.EDU NPI: 1043731557 License No: 34165 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Harris, Tiffenie, Od ¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 NPI: 1497715031 License No: 13669 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Pomona Harris, Tiffenie, Od ⁷ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE @WESTERNU.EDU NPI: 1497715031 License No: 13669 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Hsu, Adam, Md¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-4051 Email:ayhsu@yahoo.com NPI: 1699825083 License No: A108052 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00	Huang, Gintien, Md¹ 648 N Park Ave Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 927-8487 NPI: 1225325129 License No: A133985 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 10:00 AM-1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Hung, Janice, Od¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-4051 NPI: 1750917936 License No: OPT34296 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Hung, Janice, Od ⁷ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-5965 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1750917936 License No: 34296 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Hung, Janice, Od ¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-5965 NPI: 1750917936 License No: OPT34296 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona
Hung, Janice, Od ¹	Jakirlic, Naida, Od ¹	Jakirlic, Naida, Od ¹	Javidi, Saeed, Md ¹
160 E Artesia St	1450 E Holt Ave	795 E 2nd St	160 E Artesia St
Pomona, CA 91767	Pomona, CA 91767	Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91767
(626) 568-8838	(909) 630-7927	(909) 706-3899	(909) 629-4051
NPI: 1750917936	Email:njakirlic@westernu.ed	Email:njakirlic@westernu.ed	NPI: 1487183364
License No: OPT34296	u	u	License No: A171480
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1861789406	NPI: 1861789406	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	License No: OPT15078	License No: OPT15078	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N
CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-6:00 PM	Joseph, Boban, Md ¹
SH; CASTILIAN	Jakirlic, Naida, Od ¹	Office Staff Language(s):	160 E Artesia St
Safe at home indicator: N	795 E 2nd St	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Pomona, CA 91767
Jakirlic, Naida, Od ⁷	Pomona, CA 91766	Safe at home indicator: N	(909) 865-7990
795 E 2nd St	(909) 706-3899	Javidi, Saeed, Md ⁷	NPI: 1639109101
Pomona, CA 91766	Email:njakirlic@westernu.ed	160 E Artesia St	License No: A32523
(909) 706-3899	u	Pomona, CA 91767	Cultural Competence
Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE	NPI: 1861789406	(909) 629-5965	Training Completed: No
@WESTERNU.EDU	License No: OPT15078	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
NPI: 1861789406	Cultural Competence	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
License No: 15078	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1487183364	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: A 171480	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	AM-5:00 PM
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	GERMAN;SPANISH;
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	PM	CASTILIAN
CHINESE;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona
Khan, Ayaz, Do¹ 648 N Park Ave Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 622-3531 Email:ayaz@western.edu NPI: 1467617159 License No: 20A9417 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-2:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-3:00 PM; SU 09:00 AM-2:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;URDU Safe at home indicator: N Khan, Ayaz, Do¹ 648 N Park Ave Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 927-8487 Email:ayaz@western.edu NPI: 1467617159 License No: 20A9417 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; SU 10:00 AM-1:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;URDU Safe at home indicator: N	Rwok, Philip, Od ⁷ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE @WESTERNU.EDU NPI: 1699785006 License No: 11680 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Kwok, Philip, Od ¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 NPI: 1699785006 License No: OPT11680 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Pomona Le, Khanh, Od ⁷ 1900 Royalty Dr Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 469-4804 Email:PURPALO1@YAHO O.COM NPI: 1760526842 License No: 9595 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Lee, Fanny, Od ⁷ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE @WESTERNU.EDU NPI: 1639162076 License No: 11688 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Lee, Jenie, Od ¹ 1818 N Orange Grove Ave Pomona, CA 91767 (818) 895-3100 NPI: 1427483908 License No: OPT14679 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Pomona Lin, Josephine, Od ⁷ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE @WESTERNU.EDU NPI: 1295187185 License No: 33403 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Lin, Josephine, Od ¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 NPI: 1295187185 License No: OPT33403 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona
Lin, Beelein, Md ¹	Lin, Kristie, Md ¹	Maeda, Raymond, Od ¹	Maeda, Raymond, Od ¹
160 E Artesia St	160 E Artesia St	795 E 2nd St	795 E 2nd St
Pomona, CA 91767	Pomona, CA 91767	Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766
(909) 629-4051	(909) 629-4051	(909) 706-3899	(909) 865-2565
NPI: 1699712927	Email:klin@retina2020.com	Email:maeda@westernu.edu	Email:maeda@westernu.edu
License No: G88217	NPI: 1184801557	NPI: 1821074220	NPI: 1821074220
Cultural Competence	License No: A114433	License No: OPT10140	License No: OPT10140
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-6:00 PM; SU 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-2:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;MANDAR;TAI	CHINESE;CHINESE;CROA	JAPANESE;SPANISH;	JAPANESE;SPANISH;
LANGUAGES	TIAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Lin, Kristie, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	Maeda, Raymond, Od ¹	Maeda, Raymond, Od ⁷
160 E Artesia St	Macdonald, Tina, Od ⁷	795 E 2nd St	795 E 2nd St
Pomona, CA 91767	795 E 2nd St	Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766
(626) 653-9395	Pomona, CA 91766	(909) 706-3899	(909) 706-3899
Email:klin@retina2020.com	(909) 706-3899	Email:maeda@westernu.edu	Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE
NPI: 1184801557	Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE	NPI: 1821074220	@WESTERNU.EDU
License No: A114433	@WESTERNU.EDU	License No: OPT10140	NPI: 1821074220
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1265579478	Cultural Competence	License No: 10140
Training Completed: No	License No: 9911	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Training Completed: No
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00	PM
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	PM	AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-6:00 PM	SIGN
Office Staff Language(s):	CHINESE;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	LANGUAGES;SPANISH;
CHINESE;CHINESE;CROA	CASTILIAN	JAPANESE;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN
TIAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Acter, Bennett, Od ¹ 2nd St a, CA 91766 Mcallister, Bennett, Od 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766	d ¹
65-2565 124057351 12 No: OPT7275 13 Competence 15 Gompleted: No 17 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; 10 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 10 PM 10 PM 10 Staff Language(s): 11 CASTILIAN 12 No: OPT7275 13 Competence 14 OS 10 PM; 15 OS 10 PM; 16 AM-5:00 PM; 17 OS 10 PM; 18 AM-5:00 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 10 PM 10 PM 11 Staff Language(s): 11 OS 10 PM 12 No: OPT7275 12 No: OPT7275 13 Competence 14 OS 10 PM; 15 OS 10 PM; 16 OS 25 PS 10 PM; 17 OS 10 PM; 18 AM-5:00 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 10 OS 10 PM; 10 OS 10 PM; 11 124057351 12 No: OPT7275 13 Competence 14 OS 10 PM; 15 OS 10 PM; 16 OS 25 PS 10 PM; 17 OS 10 PM; 18 OS 10 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 10 PM 15 OS 10 PM; 16 OS 25 PS 10 PM; 17 OS 10 PM; 18 OS 10 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 10 PM 10 PM 11 124057351 11 Cicense No: OPT7275 10 OS 10 PM; 11 OS 10 PM; 12 OS 10 PM; 13 OS 10 PM; 14 OS 10 PM; 15 OS 10 PM; 16 OS 10 PM; 17 OS 10 PM; 18 OS 10 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 10 OS 10 PM; 10 OS 10 PM; 10 OS 10 PM; 11 124057351 11 Cicense No: OPT7275 10 OS 10 PM; 16 OS 25 PM; 17 OS 10 PM; 18 OS 10 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 19 OS 10 PM; 10 O	O PM; TH 08:00 s): : N nua, EVES O 0 PM; TH 08:00 s): ;INDO ANIS
	License No: OPT7275 Cultural Competence G Completed: No T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; O AM-5:00 PM; TH CM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 O PM Staff Language(s): SH; CASTILIAN home indicator: N Ater, Bennett, Od¹ Cnd St a, CA 91766 O6-3899 24057351 E No: OPT7275 I Competence G Completed: No T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Staff Language(s): SH; CASTILIAN home indicator: N Ater, Bennett, Od¹ Cnd St a, CA 91766 O6-3899 24057351 E No: OPT7275 I Competence G Completed: No T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH CM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 O PM Staff Language(s): O AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 O PM Staff Language(s): O AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 O PM Office Staff Language(s): O AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 O PM Office Staff Language(s): O AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 O PM Office Staff Language(s) O AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona
Morrison-Reyes, Joshua,	Morrison-Reyes, Joshua,	Nawazish, Saba, Md ¹	Ng, Loretta, Od ¹
Md ¹	Md ¹	160 E Artesia St	795 E 2nd St
160 E Artesia St	160 E Artesia St	Pomona, CA 91767	Pomona, CA 91766
Pomona, CA 91767	Pomona, CA 91767	(909) 629-4051	(909) 706-3899
(909) 626-5965	(909) 629-4051	NPI: 1184086639	NPI: 1457454845
Email:JMORRISON-REVES	Email:JMORRISON-REVES	License No: A165351	License No: OPT11711
@RETINA2020.CO	@RETINA2020.CO	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1235366782	NPI: 1235366782	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
License No: A125435	License No: A125435	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	HINDI;SPANISH;	CHINESE;CROATIAN;SPAN
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	CASTILIAN;URDU	ISH; CASTILIAN
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
ARMENIAN; CHINESE; INDO	•	Nawazish, Saba, Md ⁷	Ng, Loretta, Od ⁷
NESIAN;MANDAR;SPANIS	NESIAN;MANDAR;SPANIS	160 E Artesia St	795 E 2nd St
H;	H;	Pomona, CA 91767	Pomona, CA 91766
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	(909) 629-5965	(909) 706-3899
NAMESE	NAMESE	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	@WESTERNU.EDU
	Nawazish, Saba, Md ¹	NPI: 1184086639	NPI: 1457454845
	160 E Artesia St	License No: 165351	License No: 11711
	Pomona, CA 91767	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
	(909) 629-5965	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
	NPI: 1184086639	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
	License No: A165351	PM	PM
	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
	Training Completed: No	HINDI;SPANISH;	CHINESE;SPANISH;
	Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM;	CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN
	W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
	08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00		
	AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00		
	AM-4:30 PM		
	Office Staff Language(s):		
	HINDI;SPANISH;		
	CASTILIAN;URDU		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona
Ng, Nolan, Od ⁷ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE @WESTERNU.EDU NPI: 1790854958 License No: 10145 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Ng, Loretta, Od ¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 865-2565 NPI: 1457454845 License No: OPT11711 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CROATIAN;SPAN ISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Ng, Loretta, Od ¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 NPI: 1457454845 License No: OPT11711 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CROATIAN;SPAN ISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Nguyen, Huy, Md ¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (626) 653-9395 NPI: 1497140446 License No: A161710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Nguyen, Huy, Md¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 671-4143 NPI: 1497140446 License No: A161710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Pham, Christine, Od² 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE @WESTERNU.EDU NPI: 1063830412 License No: 15386 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Pham, Christine, Od¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 NPI: 1063830412 License No: OPT15386 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Pham, Christine, Od ¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 NPI: 1063830412 License No: OPT15386 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-6:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Quan, Valerie, Od ¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 NPI: 1003816620 License No: OPT 14069 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pomona	Pomona
Quan, Valerie, Od ¹	Remick, Kristy, Od ⁷
795 E 2nd St	795 E 2nd St
Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766
(909) 706-3899	(909) 706-3899
NPI: 1003816620	Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE
License No: OPT 14069	@WESTERNU.EDU
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1336109115
Training Completed: No	License No: 7849
Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00	PM
AM-6:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	CHINESE;SPANISH;
MANDAR;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN
CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	Remick, Kristy, Od ¹
Quan, Valerie, Od ¹	795 E 2nd St
795 E 2nd St	Pomona, CA 91766
Pomona, CA 91766	(909) 706-3899
(909) 865-2565	NPI: 1336109115
NPI: 1003816620	License No: 7849
License No: OPT 14069	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM;
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-6:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
MANDAR;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N
CASTILIAN	
Safe at home indicator: N	

Pomona
Remick, Kristy, Od ¹
795 E 2nd St
Pomona, CA 91766
(909) 865-2565
NPI: 1336109115
License No: 7849
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N
Remick, Kristy, Od ¹
795 E 2nd St
Pomona, CA 91766
(909) 706-3899
NPI: 1336109115
License No: 7849
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Pomona Samuel, Michael, Md¹ 160 E Artesia St Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 629-5965 Email:MSAMUEL@RETINA 2020.COM NPI: 1730175670 License No: A83237 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

PM

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona
Sukhija, Serena, Od ⁷	Tassinari, John, Od ¹	Tassinari, John, Od ⁷	Tran, Dai, Md ¹
795 E 2nd St	795 E 2nd St	795 E 2nd St	1184 E Holt Ave
Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91767
(909) 706-3899	(909) 865-2565	(909) 706-3899	(909) 865-1945
Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE	NPI: 1689770489	Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE	NPI: 1649367921
@WESTERNU.EDU	License No: OPT8873	@WESTERNU.EDU	License No: G83981
NPI: 1972918035	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1689770489	Cultural Competence
License No: 15021	Training Completed: No	License No: 8873	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00
Tassinari, John, Od ¹	Office Staff Language(s):	Tonnu, Kieutien, Od¹	AM-1:00 PM
795 E 2nd St	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;SPA	1101 E Holt Ave	Office Staff Language(s):
Pomona, CA 91766	NISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	Pomona, CA 91767	CHINESE;SPANISH;
(909) 706-3899	LANGUAGES	(909) 620-4546	CASTILIAN;TAI
NPI: 1689770489	Safe at home indicator: N	NPI: 1639331614	LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES
License No: OPT8873	Tassinari, John, Od ¹	License No: OPT10429	E Safe at home indicator: N Tsang, Dorcas, Od ¹ 795 F 2nd St
Cultural Competence	795 E 2nd St	Cultural Competence	Safe at home indicator: N
Training Completed: No	Pomona, CA 91766	Training Completed: No	Tsang, Dorcas, Od ¹
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	(909) 706-3899	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	795 E 2nd St
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	NPI: 1689770489	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Pomona, CA 91766
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	License No: OPT8873	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	(909) 865-2565
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Cultural Competence	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	NPI: 1811154727
AM-5:00 PM	Training Completed: No	AM-5:00 PM	License No: OPT11501
Office Staff Language(s):	Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM;	3 3 ()	Cultural Competence
ARMENIAN;CHINESE;SPA	W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	SPANISH;	Training Completed: No
NISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00	CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
LANGUAGES	AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-6:00 PM		08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
	Office Staff Language(s):		AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; SPA		AM-5:00 PM
	NISH; CASTILIAN;TAI		Office Staff Language(s):
	LANGUAGES		CHINESE;MANDAR
	Safe at home indicator: N		Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona
Tsang, Dorcas, Od ¹	Tsang, Dorcas, Od ⁷	Vo, An, Od ¹	Vo, An, Od ⁷
795 E 2nd St	795 E 2nd St	795 E 2nd St	795 E 2nd St
Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766
(909) 706-3899	(909) 706-3899	(909) 706-3899	(909) 706-3899
NPI: 1811154727	Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE	NPI: 1649793688	Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE
License No: OPT11501	@WESTERNU.EDU	License No: 33925	@WESTERNU.EDU
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1811154727	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1649793688
Training Completed: No	License No: 11501	Training Completed: No	License No: 33925
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	CHINESE;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	CHINESE;SPANISH;
CHINESE;MANDAR	CASTILIAN	VIETNAMESE	CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Tsang, Dorcas, Od ¹	Verma, Rohan, Md ¹	Vo, An, Od ¹	Walker, Kimberly, Od ¹
795 E 2nd St	160 E Artesia St	795 E 2nd St	795 E 2nd St
Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91767	Pomona, CA 91766	Pomona, CA 91766
(909) 706-3899	(626) 653-9395	(909) 865-2565	(909) 706-3899
NPI: 1811154727	NPI: 1619362548	NPI: 1649793688	NPI: 1922079177
License No: OPT11501	License No: A145838	License No: 33925	License No: OPT 14331
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-6:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-6:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;MANDAR		VIETNAMESE	MANDAR;SPANISH;
Safe at home indicator: N		Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pomona	Pomona	Pomona	Pomona
Walker, Kimberly, Od ¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 NPI: 1922079177 License No: OPT 14331 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Walker, Kimberly, Od ⁷	Walker, Kimberly, Od ¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 865-2565 NPI: 1922079177 License No: OPT 14331 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Wu, Meng-Hua, Od ¹	Yumori, Jasmine, Od ¹ 887 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 620-7769 Email:jyumori@westernu.ed u NPI: 1427211473 License No: OPT13650 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Yumori, Jasmine, Od ¹ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:jyumori@westernu.ed u NPI: 1427211473 License No: OPT13650 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN
795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE @WESTERNU.EDU NPI: 1922079177 License No: 14331 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	1555 S Gary Ave Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 620-8088 NPI: 1487175584 License No: OPT33684 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Yumori, Jasmine, Od ⁷ 795 E 2nd St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:EYECAREINSTITUTE @WESTERNU.EDU NPI: 1427211473 License No: 13650 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Yumori, Jasmine, Od ¹ 909 E Second St Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 706-3899 Email:jyumori@westernu.ed u NPI: 1427211473 License No: OPT13650 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Porter Ranch Terzian, Michael, Od⁷ 11151 Tampa Ave Porter Ranch, CA 91326 (818) 366-9664 Email:MVTERZIAN@YAHO O.COM NPI: 1134253693 License No: 12364 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Reseda

Kataria, Hardeep, Od¹ 17750 Sherman Wav Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 886-6700 Email:KATARIAHARDEEP @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1043564362 License No: OPT15370 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN DAR; PANJABI; PUNJABI; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Reseda Kataria, Hardeep, Od¹ 17750 Sherman Way Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 886-6700 **Email:KATARIAHARDEEP** @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1043564362 License No: OPT15370 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 09:00 AM-5:30 PM: S 09:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN DAR; PANJABI;

PUNJABI; SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN

Kouchouk, Amr, Md1 17750 Sherman Way Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 886-6700 Email:AKOUCHOUK@GMAI NPI: 1578676300 L.COM NPI: 1639499718 License No: A137407 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC

Safe at home indicator: N

Reseda

Logani, Sanjay, Md¹ 17750 Sherman Way Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 886-6700 NPI: 1124131958 License No: G73456 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI; PANJABI; PUNJABI;SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N Logani, Sangeeta, Md¹

17750 Sherman Way Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 886-6700 License No: G75525 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI Safe at home indicator: N

Reseda

Logani, Sangeeta, Md¹ 17750 Sherman Way Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 886-6700 NPI: 1578676300 License No: G75525 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 09:00 AM-5:30 PM: S 09:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI Safe at home indicator: N

Yelenskiy, Aleksandr, Md¹ 17750 Sherman Way Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 886-6700 NPI: 1578981395

License No: A154577 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN

Safe at home indicator: N Yelenskiy, Aleksandr, Md¹ 17750 Sherman Way Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 886-6700 NPI: 1578981395

License No: A154577 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s):

RUSSIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

IVIOIIIIA VISIOII			
Reseda	Rosemead	Rosemead	Rosemead
Zdenek, Gene, Md ¹ 7012 Reseda Blvd Reseda, CA 91335 (747) 226-3650 NPI: 1326104514 License No: C39161 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Rosemead Cheng, Mary, Od ⁷ 8622 Garvey Ave Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 288-1287 Email:MARYLIU7@YAHOO. COM NPI: 1477582849 License No: 12782 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;INDONESIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Cheng, Mary, Od¹ 8622 Garvey Ave Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 288-1287 NPI: 1477582849 License No: OPT12782 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-1:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; CHINESE; CROA TIAN; INDONESIAN; MANDA R; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Chu, Katie, Od² 3106 San Gabriel Blvd Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 288-6278 Email: KATIEWCHU@GMAI L.COM NPI: 1689756629 License No: 10605 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE	Eng, Calvin, Md ¹⁷ 9212 Valley Blvd Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 288-2308 Email:CTENGMD@GMAIL. COM NPI: 1225039092 License No: G55239 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Eng, Calvin, Md ¹ 9212 Valley Blvd Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 288-2308 Email:jslcte@aol.com NPI: 1225039092 License No: G55239 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;MAND AR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE	Ho, Minh, Od ⁷ 3652 Rosemead Blvd Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 573-2008 Email:NEWVUEOPTOMETR Y@SBCGLOBAL.NET NPI: 1841281813 License No: 10891 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Huang, Jennifer, Md ¹ 9212 Valley Blvd Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 288-2308 NPI: 1316149735 License No: A107989 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Rosemead	Rosemead	Rosemead	Rosemead
Hung, Jenny, Od ⁷ 1827 Walnut Grove Ave Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 312-2712 Email:DR.JENNYHUNG@G MAIL.COM NPI: 1457541559 License No: 13252 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Nguyen, Trisha, Od ⁷ 9212 Valley Blvd Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 288-2308 Email:CTENGMD@GMAIL. COM NPI: 1518114834 License No: 13568 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Tran, Dai, Md¹ 9014 Garvey Ave Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 572-7171 NPI: 1649367921 License No: G83981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	Tran, Dai, Md ¹ 9014 Garvey Ave Rosemead, CA 91770 (909) 865-1945 NPI: 1649367921 License No: G83981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI
Lai, Elson, Md¹ 9428 Valley Blvd Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 921-2889 Email:elson@gmail.com NPI: 1750549192 License No: A116241 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Phung, Lam, Md¹ 9428 Valley Blvd Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 921-2889 NPI: 1992231682 License No: A171632 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Dai, Md¹ 7 9014 Garvey Ave Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 572-7171 Email:TRANEYECARE97@ YAHOO.COM NPI: 1649367921 License No: G83981 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Loan, Md¹ 9143 Valley Blvd Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 287-0922 NPI: 1134161078 License No: A60907 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Rosemead

Vu. Bach Lan Linda, Md¹ 9143 Valley Blvd Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 287-0922 NPI: 1134144595 License No: A71033 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:30 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI SH;

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Rowland Heights Chang, Tom, Md¹⁷

17833 Colima Rd Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 Email:CREDENTIALING@A **CUITYEYEGROUP.COM** NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

CHINESE; SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN

Molina Vision Rowland Heights Chen. Vincent. Od⁷ 1015 S Nogales St Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 784-6721 Email:CREDENTIALING@T OTALVISIONLLC.COM NPI: 1992839245 License No: 12555 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N Chen. Brian. Md17 17833 Colima Rd Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE:SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

CHINESE; VIETNAMESE

Rowland Heights Chen. Alexander. Md⁷ 17833 Colima Rd Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Fish, Steven, Md⁷ 17833 Colima Rd Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1760877120 License No: A 164497 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Rowland Heights Huang, Samuel, Od⁷ 1015 S Nogales St Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 784-6721 Email:CREDENTIALING@T OTALVISIONLLC.COM NPI: 1295762813 License No: 9013 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Huang, Samuel, Od1 1015 South Nogales St Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 965-8698 NPI: 1295762813 License No: OPT9013 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; JAPANESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES: VIETNAMES

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Rowland Heights
Huang, Samuel, Od ¹
1015 Nogales St
Rowland Heights, CA 91748
(626) 784-6965
NPI: 1295762813
License No: OPT9013
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-8:30 PM;
W 09:00 AM-8:30 PM; TH
09:00 AM-8:30 PM; F 09:00
AM-8:30 PM; S 09:00
AM-8:30 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;JAPANESE;KOR
EAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN;TAI
LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES
E
Safe at home indicator: N
Huynh, Grace, Od ¹
1015 South Nogales St
Rowland Heights, CA 91748
(626) 965-8698
NPI: 1417563149
License No: 34664
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM

Rowland Heights Kao, Julie, Od⁷ 1015 S Nogales St Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 784-6721 Email:CREDENTIALING@T OTALVISIONLLC.COM NPI: 1366798886 License No: 14512 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **CHINESE** Safe at home indicator: N Leung, Eric, Od⁷ 1015 S Nogales St Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 784-6721 Email:CREDENTIALING@T OTALVISIONLLC.COM NPI: 1992310106 License No: 34665 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Rowland Heights Lin. Karen. Od⁷ 1015 S Nogales St Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 784-6721 Email:CREDENTIALING@T OTALVISIONLLC.COM NPI: 1093156150 License No: 14752 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE: VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Pak, Joseph, Od⁷ 17833 Colima Rd Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 964-8864 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1073192100 License No: 34773 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMSafe at home indicator: N Penn, Steve, Od¹ 1758 Sierra Leone Ave

Penn, Steve, Od¹ 1758 Sierra Leone Ave Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 839-2938 NPI: 1942454749 License No: OPT13661 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR

Safe at home indicator: N

Rowland Heights Phan. Amv. Od¹ 1015 South Nogales St Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 965-8698 NPI: 1114591526 License No: 35152 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **CHINESE** Safe at home indicator: N Phan, Amy, Od⁷ 1015 S Nogales St Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 784-6721 Email:CREDENTIALING@T OTALVISIONLLC.COM NPI: 1114591526 License No: 35152 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

CHINESE

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Rowland Heights

Sabet-Peyman, Esfandiar, Md¹

18893 Colima Rd Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 810-1001 NPI: 1356664429 License No: A109912 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;KOREAN;SPAN ISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Sabet-Peyman, Esfandiar, Md¹

18893a Colima Rd
Rowland Heights, CA 91748
(626) 810-1001
NPI: 1356664429
License No: A109912
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-6:00 PM; SU 08:00
AM-12:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN; KOREAN; SPAN

Safe at home indicator: N

ISH; CASTILIAN

Rowland Heights

Shin, Jiyen, Od⁷

1015 S Nogales St Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 784-6721 Email:CREDENTIALING@T OTALVISIONLLC.COM NPI: 1760411169 License No: 9727 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Su. Steven. Od1

1015 South Nogales St Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 965-8698 NPI: 1417574633 License No: 3472 Cultural Competence

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR Safe at home indicator: N

Rowland Heights

Su, Steven, Od⁷
1015 S Nogales St
Rowland Heights, CA 91748
(626) 784-6721
Email:CREDENTIALING@T
OTALVISIONLLC.COM
NPI: 1417574633

License No: 34572 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Wainess, Reid, Md^{1 7}
17833 Colima Rd
Rowland Heights, CA 91748
(626) 964-8864
Email:CREDENTIALING@A
CUITYEYEGROUP.COM
NPI: 1396935979

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

License No: A108766

PM

Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN;CHINESE;HEB
REW;SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator; N

Wong, Karen, Od⁷

1015 S Nogales St Rowland Heights, CA 91748

(626) 784-6721

Email:CREDENTIALING@T OTALVISIONLLC.COM NPI: 1801087036 License No: 13352

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Rowland Heights

Wong, Karen, Od¹
1015 Nogales St
Rowland Heights, CA 91748
(626) 784-6965
NPI: 1801087036

NPI: 1801087036 License No: 13352 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-8:30 PM; W 09:00 AM-8:30 PM; TH 09:00 AM-8:30 PM; F 09:00

AM-8:30 PM; S 09:00 AM-8:30 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Xu, Junyao, Od⁷

1015 S Nogales St Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 784-6721

Email:CREDENTIALING@T

OTALVISIONLLC.COM NPI: 1003583063 License No: 34878

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

CHINESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Rowland Heights

Yang, Catherine, Od1 1015 South Nogales St Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (626) 965-8698 NPI: 1518415249 License No: 33582 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR Safe at home indicator: N

San Dimas

VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Lam, Julie, Od⁷ 425 W Bonita Ave San Dimas, CA 91773 (909) 394-0462 Email:INFO@SPECTRUME YECAREOPTOMETRY.CO M NPI: 1730560889 License No: 15221 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

San Dimas Nakamura, Ashley, Od⁷ 425 W Bonita Ave San Dimas, CA 91773 (909) 394-0462 Email:INFO@SPECTRUME YECAREOPTOMETRY.CO M NPI: 1992251490 License No: 33554 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Swearingen, David, Od⁷ 425 W Bonita Ave San Dimas, CA 91773 (909) 394-0462 Email:INFO@SPECTRUME YECAREOPTOMETRY.CO NPI: 1912964834 License No: 11528 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

San Dimas

Wong, Vione, Od⁷ 425 W Bonita Ave San Dimas, CA 91773 (909) 394-0462 Email:INFO@SPECTRUME YECAREOPTOMETRY.CO NPI: 1578184156

License No: 34517 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE Safe at home indicator: N

San Fernando

Lim, Leyen, Od7 1101 Truman St Ste E San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 361-2020 Email:COMPLETEEYECAR E@YAHOO.COM NPI: 1831160969 License No: 12233 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH; CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

San Fernando

Ohanian-Goncuian, Biana. Od^7 906 San Fernando Rd San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 361-1513 Email:AFFORDABLEVISION CENTER@HOTMAIL.COM NPI: 1427143817 License No: 9955 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; RUSSIAN; SPA NISH; CASTILIAN

San Gabriel

Safe at home indicator: N

Abnous, Nayiri, Od¹ 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 220-1277 NPI: 1295367399 License No: 34893 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **ARMENIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

San Gabriel San Gabriel San Gabriel San Gabriel Amini, Payam, Md¹ Abnous, Nayiri, Od¹ Amini, Payam, Md¹ Bei. Ling. Md¹ 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 San Gabriel, CA 91776 San Gabriel, CA 91776 San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 220-1277 (626) 220-1277 (626) 200-1277 (626) 220-1277 Email:lingybei@gmail.com NPI: 1295367399 Email:pamini@caleye.biz Email:pamini@caleye.biz NPI: 1164740460 License No: 34893 NPI: 1205036456 NPI: 1205036456 **Cultural Competence** License No: A107595 License No: A107595 License No: A129618 Training Completed: No Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No PM Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Office Staff Language(s): W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH **ARMENIAN** 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 Safe at home indicator: N AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM Abnous, Nayiri, Od¹ Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): 207 S Santa Anita St ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO ARABIC; ARMENIAN; FARO ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN San Gabriel, CA 91776 ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP ESE;MANDAR;SPANISH; (626) 200-1277 ANISH: ANISH: CASTILIAN;TAI NPI: 1295367399 CASTILIAN:TAGALOG:VIET CASTILIAN:TAGALOG:VIET LANGUAGES License No: 34893 NAMESE NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N **Cultural Competence** Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N Training Completed: No Bei, Ling, Md¹ Bastro Buckley, Martha, Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Amini, Payam, Md¹ 207 S Santa Anita St Ste Od^1 207 S Santa Anita St P25 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 207 S Santa Anita St 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 San Gabriel, CA 91776 San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 244-3202 AM-5:00 PM: S 08:00 (626) 943-9072 San Gabriel, CA 91776 AM-5:00 PM Email:pamini@caleye.biz (626) 220-1277 Email:lingybei@gmail.com Office Staff Language(s): NPI: 1205036456 NPI: 1376844993 NPI: 1164740460 ARMENIAN License No: A107595 License No: OPT11560 License No: A129618 Safe at home indicator: N Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO SPANISH; CASTILIAN ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP Safe at home indicator: N ESE; MANDAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI ANISH: CASTILIAN; TAGALOG; VIET **LANGUAGES** NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

San Gabriel	San Gabriel	San Gabriel	San Gabriel
San Gabriel Chen, Brian, Md¹ 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 220-1277 Email:bchen@californiaeyea ndear.com NPI: 1952631632 License No: A127719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	San Gabriel Chu, Wei, Od ⁷ 140 W Valley Blvd San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 784-7150 Email:RCM@TOTALVISION LLC.COM NPI: 1205217940 License No: 15211 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Stoff Language (a):	San Gabriel Chu, Selena, Od¹ 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 200-1277 Email:CVOLBY@CALEYEM S.COM NPI: 1164787628 License No: OPT33549 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	San Gabriel Dinh, Crystal, Od ⁷ 140 W Valley Blvd San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 784-7150 Email:RCM@TOTALVISION LLC.COM NPI: 1629544044 License No: 34115 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Stoff Language (a):
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN DAR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Chu, Selena, Od¹ 207 S Santa Ana Ave San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 220-1277 Email: CVOLBY@CALEYEM S.COM NPI: 1164787628 License No: OPT33549 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Chu, Selena, Od¹ 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 943-9072 Email:CVOLBY@CALEYEM S.COM NPI: 1164787628 License No: OPT33549 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Culotta, Anthony, Md¹ 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 281-0788 Email:aculotta@retina2020.c om NPI: 1497790018 License No: A97142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;ITALIAN;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Hsu, Adam, Md¹ 7232 Rosemead Blvd San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 656-6550 Email:ayhsu@yahoo.com NPI: 1699825083 License No: A108052 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;MAND AR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

San Gabriel San	Gabriel	San Gabriel	San Gabriel
Huang, Samuel, Od7 140 W Valley Blvd San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 288-8023 Email:LYNN.NG@GOLDEN VISION2020.COM NPI: 1295762813 License No: 9013 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Huang, Ying, Md1 416 W Las Tunas Dr San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 576-1214 NPI: 1487713061 License No: A90077 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:30 AM-6:00 PM; W 08:30 AM-6:00 PM; TH 08:30 AM-6:00 PM; TH 08:30 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:30 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N AM-5: CHINESE;MANDAR;TAI AM-6:00 Cultur	Gabriel g, Samuel, Od¹ / Valley Blvd Gabriel, CA 91776 652-7233 295762813 Se No: OPT9013 Fall Competence Ing Completed: No Instruction: T 09:00 AM-9:00 PM; TH AM-9:00 PM; F 09:00 00 PM Staff Language(s): ESE;JAPANESE;KOR MANDAR;SPANISH; ILIAN;TAI SUAGES;VIETNAMES Fat home indicator: N g, Jeffrey, Do¹ Santa Anita St Gabriel, CA 91776 943-9072 124274998 Se No: 20A11984 Fall Competence Ing Completed: No Instruction: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 00 PM; S 08:00 00 PM Staff Language(s): ESE;KOREAN;MANDA	San Gabriel Huang, Jeffrey, Do¹ 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 200-1277 NPI: 1124274998 License No: 20A11984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;KOREAN;MANDA R;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES Safe at home indicator: N Huynh, Grace, Od¹ 140 W Valley Blvd San Gabriel, CA 91776 (949) 652-7233 NPI: 1417563149 License No: 34664 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-9:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-9:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-9:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-9:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	San Gabriel Huynh, Grace, Od ⁷ 140 W Valley Blvd San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 784-7150 Email:RCM@TOTALVISION LLC.COM NPI: 1417563149 License No: 34664 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Jeng, Shyun, Md ¹ 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 457-1280 NPI: 1154375566 License No: A53363 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;TAI LANGUAGES;THAI Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

San Gabriel
Jiang, Yi, Md ¹
416 W Las Tunas Dr
San Gabriel, CA 91776
(626) 262-2082
Email:YI.JIANG@SGRETIN
A.COM
NPI: 1114210176
License No: A159100
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; SU 09:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE; CHINESE; MAND
AR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N
Kim, Melody, Od ¹
207 S Santa Anita Ave
San Gabriel, CA 91776
(626) 568-8838
NPI: 1487082749
License No: OPT14726
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
KOREAN; SPANISH;
CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

San Gabriel Ko, William, Md¹ 117 S Mission Dr San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 284-2168 Email:WKOEYEMD@LIVE. COM NPI: 1548268873 License No: G73648 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No M; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 0 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; VIETN D AMESE Safe at home indicator: N Lee, Juliane, Od1 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 220-1277 NPI: 1780890749 License No: OPT12165 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

San Gabriel Lee, Juliane, Od¹ 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 282-6989 NPI: 1780890749 License No: OPT12165 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Leung, Dennis, Od⁷ 140 W Valley Blvd San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 784-7150 Email:RCM@TOTALVISION LLC.COM NPI: 1376572743 License No: 8179 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

San Gabriel Leung, Eric, Od⁷ 140 W Valley Blvd San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 784-7150 Email:RCM@TOTALVISION LLC.COM NPI: 1992310106 License No: 34665 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Leung, Eric, Od¹ 140 W Valley Blvd San Gabriel, CA 91776 (949) 652-7233 NPI: 1992310106 License No: 34665 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-9:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-9:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-9:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-9:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-9:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE:MANDAR

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

San Gabriel	San Gabriel	San Gabriel	San Gabriel	
Ong, Olivia, Md ¹	Patel, Jay, Md ¹	Savetsky, Michael, Md ¹	Shaw, Minh, Od ¹	
207 S Santa Anita St	207 S Santa Anita St	207 S Santa Anita St	207 S Santa Anita St	
San Gabriel, CA 91776	San Gabriel, CA 91776	San Gabriel, CA 91776	San Gabriel, CA 91776	
(626) 200-1277	(626) 200-1277	(626) 200-1277	(626) 943-9072	
Email:CredentialingCA@opt	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	NPI: 1255598819	NPI: 1558526988	
um.com	ION.COM	License No: A121085	License No: OPT13540	
NPI: 1124021688	NPI: 1194958959	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	
License No: A66933	License No: A127433	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH;	
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE	
BURMESE;SPANISH;	GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	Savetsky, Michael, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	
CASTILIAN	PANISH; CASTILIAN	207 S Santa Anita St	Shaw, Minh, Od ¹	
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	San Gabriel, CA 91776	207 S Santa Anita St	
Patel, Jay, Md ¹	Patel, Jay, Md¹	(626) 943-9072	San Gabriel, CA 91776	
207 S Santa Anita St	207 S Santa Anita St	NPI: 1255598819	(626) 200-1277	
San Gabriel, CA 91776	San Gabriel, CA 91776	License No: A121085	NPI: 1558526988	
(626) 943-9072	(626) 220-1277	Cultural Competence	License No: OPT13540	
Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	
ION.COM	ION.COM	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	
NPI: 1194958959	NPI: 1194958959	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	
License No: A127433	License No: A127433	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	3 3 ()	AM-5:00 PM	
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH;	
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00		CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE	
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM		Safe at home indicator: N	
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):			
GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S			

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

PANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

PANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

San Gabriel	San Gabriel	San Gabriel	San Gabriel
Shaw, Minh, Od ¹	So, Emily, Od ¹	Su, Steven, Od ⁷	Su, Susan, Od ¹
207 S Santa Anita St	215 W Anaheim St	140 W Valley Blvd	207 S Santa Anita St
San Gabriel, CA 91776	San Gabriel, CA 91776	San Gabriel, CA 91776	San Gabriel, CA 91776
(626) 220-1277	(626) 289-2223	(626) 784-7150	(626) 269-5355
NPI: 1558526988	NPI: 1619295334	Email:RCM@TOTALVISION	NPI: 1639553217
License No: OPT13540	License No: OPT13859	LLC.COM	License No: OPT15315
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1417574633	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 34572	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-4:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Su, Susan, Od ¹	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH;	CHINESE;MANDAR	207 S Santa Anita St	CHINESE;MANDAR;TAI
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Safe at home indicator: N	San Gabriel, CA 91776	LANGUAGES
Safe at home indicator: N	Sodhi, Avneet, Md¹	(626) 220-1277	Safe at home indicator: N
Shin, Jiyen, Od ⁷	207 S Santa Anita St	NPI: 1639553217	Suk, Kevin, Md¹
140 W Valley Blvd	San Gabriel, CA 91776	License No: OPT15315	207 S Santa Anita St
San Gabriel, CA 91776	(626) 220-1277	Cultural Competence	San Gabriel, CA 91776
(626) 784-7150	NPI: 1982929105	Training Completed: No	(626) 220-1277
Email:RCM@TOTALVISION	License No: A136814	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com
LLC.COM	Cultural Competence	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	NPI: 1326257569
NPI: 1760411169	Training Completed: No	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	License No: A114509
License No: 9727	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	CHINESE;MANDAR;TAI	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
PM	AM-5:00 PM	LANGUAGES	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
CHINESE;SPANISH;	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; MAN	Care at nome indicator. IV	AM-5:00 PM
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	DAR;PANJABI;		Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	PUNJABI;SPANISH;		ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR
	CASTILIAN		EAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;
	Safe at home indicator: N		CASTILIAN
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

San Gabriel

Suk. Kevin. Md¹ 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 269-5355 Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com NPI: 1326257569

License No: A114509 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Suk, Kevin, Md¹

207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 269-5325

Email:kevinksuk@gmail.com

NPI: 1326257569 License No: A114509 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

San Gabriel

Szeto. Jennifer. Od1 937 E Las Tunas Dr San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 287-2020 NPI: 1376526228

License No: OPT11751 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;CROA TIAN; MANDAR; TAI LANGUAGES

Safe at home indicator: N

Szeto, Jennifer, Od⁷ 937 E Las Tunas Dr

San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 287-2020

Email:CLEARVUEOPTOME TRY@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1376526228 License No: 11751 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Tioe. Ashlev. Od⁷ 140 W Valley Blvd

San Gabriel

San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 784-7150

Email:RCM@TOTALVISION LLC.COM

NPI: 1679920060

License No: 33369 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Molina Vision

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Tran. Jennie. Od1

207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 576-0800 Email:jtran@caleye.biz

NPI: 1851600175 License No: OPT14276 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Cultural Competence W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI

SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Tran. Jennie. Od¹ 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776

(626) 200-1277 Email:jtran@caleye.biz NPI: 1851600175

License No: OPT14276 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI

SH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Tran, Jennie, Od1

207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 220-1277

Email:jtran@caleye.biz NPI: 1851600175

License No: OPT14276 Training Completed: No

Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH

08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI

SH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

San Gabriel San Gabriel San Gabriel San Gabriel Tran. Jennie. Od¹ Villegas, Rex, Od¹ Vangipuram, Gautam, Md¹ Vangipuram, Gautam, Md¹ 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 San Gabriel, CA 91776 San Gabriel, CA 91776 San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 943-9072 (626) 943-9072 (626) 220-1277 (626) 943-9072 Email:jtran@caleye.biz Email:vgarcia@caleyems.co Email:vgarcia@caleyems.co Email:rex.villegas@gmail.co NPI: 1851600175 m License No: OPT14276 NPI: 1780052233 NPI: 1780052233 NPI: 1992746275 **Cultural Competence** License No: C173301 License No: C173301 License No: OPT12668 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM CHINESE; MANDAR; SPANI Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N SH; CASTILIAN Villegas, Rex. Od1 Vangipuram, Gautam, Md¹ Villegas, Rex, Od¹ Safe at home indicator: N 207 S Santa Anita St 207 S Santa Anita St 207 S Santa Anita St Tran, Jennie, Od1 San Gabriel, CA 91776 San Gabriel, CA 91776 San Gabriel, CA 91776 207 S Santa Anita St (626) 200-1277 (626) 220-1277 (626) 200-1277 San Gabriel, CA 91776 Email:vgarcia@caleyems.co Email:rex.villegas@gmail.co Email:rex.villegas@gmail.co (626) 576-0800 NPI: 1780052233 NPI: 1992746275 NPI: 1992746275 Email:jtran@caleye.biz NPI: 1851600175 License No: C173301 License No: OPT12668 License No: OPT12668 License No: OPT14276 Cultural Competence Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N Safe at home indicator: N

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE:MANDAR;SPANI

Safe at home indicator: N

SH: CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

San Gabriel

San Gabriel Wainess. Reid. Md¹ 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 269-5355 N Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; VIETNAMES Safe at home indicator: N Warner, Michael, Md¹ 207 S Santa Anita St San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 200-1277 /I; Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1265458293 License No: C52765 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;

W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM

Warner, Michael, Md ¹
207 S Santa Anita St
San Gabriel, CA 91776
(626) 943-9072
Email:JGARCES@AZULVI
ION.COM
NPI: 1265458293
License No: C52765
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N
Woo, Bonnie, Md¹
7232 Rosemead Blvd
San Gabriel, CA 91775
San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 656-6550
San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 656-6550 NPI: 1841222536
San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 656-6550 NPI: 1841222536 License No: A110075
San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 656-6550 NPI: 1841222536 License No: A110075 Cultural Competence
San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 656-6550 NPI: 1841222536 License No: A110075 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 656-6550 NPI: 1841222536 License No: A110075 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: W 09:00 AM-5:00
San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 656-6550 NPI: 1841222536 License No: A110075 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM
San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 656-6550 NPI: 1841222536 License No: A110075 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):
San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 656-6550 NPI: 1841222536 License No: A110075 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;MAND
San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 656-6550 NPI: 1841222536 License No: A110075 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;MAND AR;SPANISH;
San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 656-6550 NPI: 1841222536 License No: A110075 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;MAND AR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI
San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 656-6550 NPI: 1841222536 License No: A110075 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;MAND AR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES
San Gabriel, CA 91775 (626) 656-6550 NPI: 1841222536 License No: A110075 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;MAND AR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI

San Gabriel Xu, Junyao, Od⁷ 140 W Valley Blvd San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 784-7150 IS Email:RCM@TOTALVISION LLC.COM NPI: 1003583063 License No: 34878 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No M; Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 0 Office Staff Language(s): **CHINESE** Safe at home indicator: N Yang, Catherine, Od⁷ 140 W Valley Blvd San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 784-7150 Email:RCM@TOTALVISION LLC.COM NPI: 1518415249 License No: 33582 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s): CHINESE; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

San Marino
Huang, Jeffrey, Do ¹
375 Huntington Dr
San Marino, CA 91108
(626) 389-2920
NPI: 1124274998
License No: 20A11984
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;KOREAN;MANDA
R;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN;TAI
LANGUAGES
Safe at home indicator: N

San Pedro

Alasil, Tarek, Md¹ 1360 W 6th St San Pedro, CA 90732 (562) 317-3892 NPI: 1003072786 License No: A108797 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

San Pedro Alasil. Tarek. Md1 1360 W 6th St San Pedro, CA 90732 (310) 241-1350 NPI: 1003072786 License No: A108797 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Alasil, Tarek, Md¹⁷ 1360 W 6th St San Pedro, CA 90732 (562) 317-3892 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1003072786 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

License No: A108797 Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

San Pedro Banuelos, Lydia, Md¹ 1360 W 6th St San Pedro, CA 90732 (310) 832-8952 NPI: 1518939354 License No: A65937 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Banuelos, Lydia, Md¹ 1360 W 6th St San Pedro, CA 90732 (310) 359-1290

NPI: 1518939354 License No: A65937 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

San Pedro Casey, Richard, Md¹ 1360 W 6th St San Pedro, CA 90732 (310) 832-8952 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1609890797 License No: G69608 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Casey, Richard, Md¹ 1360 W 6th St

San Pedro, CA 90732 (310) 369-1290 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1609890797 License No: G69608 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

San Pedro	San Ped
Chang, Tom, Md¹ 1360 W 6th St San Pedro, CA 90732 (310) 241-1350 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Chang, Tom, Md¹ 1360 W 6th St San Pedro, CA 90732 (562) 317-3892 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE SE;CHINESE;CROATIAN;K OREAN;MANDAR;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET NAMESE	San Ped Chang, To 1360 W 6i San Pedro (562) 317- Email: CRI CUITYEY NPI: 1609 License N Cultural C Training C Hours: M- PM Office Sta CHINESE CASTILIA Safe at ho Dang, Jei 1360 W 6i San Pedro (800) 898- NPI: 1770 License N Cultural C Training C Hours: T (W 08:00 A 08:00 AM- AM-5:00 F Safe at ho Safe at ho
INCINICOL	

Safe at home indicator: N

dro om, Md¹⁷ th St o, CA 90732 -3892 EDENTIALING@A EGROUP.COM 9848969 No: A69909 Competence Completed: No - F 9:00 AM-5:00 aff Language(s): E;SPANISH; ١N ome indicator: N nnifer, Od¹ th St o, CA 90732 3-2020 0921942 No: OPT14634 Competence Completed: No 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: AM-5:00 PM; TH -5:00 PM; F 08:00 PM; S 08:00 PM ome indicator: N

San Pedro Grattan, Anne, Od¹ 1360 W 6th St San Pedro, CA 90732 (310) 369-1290 NPI: 1972945913 License No: 15086 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Grattan, Anne, Od¹ 1360 W 6th St San Pedro, CA 90732 (310) 832-8952 NPI: 1972945913 License No: 15086 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

San Pedro Hamouie, Judy, Od⁷ 1360 W 6th St San Pedro, CA 90732 (562) 317-3892 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1518638287 License No: 34984 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMSafe at home indicator: N Huynh, Anthony, Od¹ 1360 W 6th St San Pedro, CA 90732 (310) 359-1290 NPI: 1073611885
License No: OPT11426
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

San Pedro	San Pedro	San Pedro	San Pedro
Huynh, Anthony, Od ¹	Logan, Dwayne, Md ¹	Logan, Dwayne, Md ¹	Montana-Collins, Claudia,
1360 W 6th St	1360 W 6th St	1360 W 6th St	Od ¹
San Pedro, CA 90732	San Pedro, CA 90732	San Pedro, CA 90732	1360 W 6th St
(310) 832-8952	(310) 832-8952	(310) 359-1290	San Pedro, CA 90732
NPI: 1073611885	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	(310) 359-1290
License No: OPT11426	ION.COM	ION.COM	Email:cmontanacollins@yah
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1164520714	NPI: 1164520714	oo.com
Training Completed: No	License No: G68583	License No: G68583	NPI: 1669558557
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: OPT12170
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
AM-5:00 PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
VIETNAMESE	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM
Iwai, Rick, Od¹	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):
571 W 7th St	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
San Pedro, CA 90731	Logan, Dwayne, Md ¹	Montana-Collins, Claudia,	Safe at home indicator: N
(310) 833-1327	1360 W 6th St	Od ¹	Nguyen, Thy, Od ¹
NPI: 1023069424	San Pedro, CA 90732	1360 W 6th St	1360 W 6th St
License No: 7967	(310) 369-1290	San Pedro, CA 90732	San Pedro, CA 90732
Cultural Competence	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	(310) 832-8952	(310) 241-1350
Training Completed: No	ION.COM	Email:cmontanacollins@yah	NPI: 1750490413
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	NPI: 1164520714	00.COM	License No: OPT12746
PM	License No: G68583	NPI: 1669558557	Cultural Competence
Safe at home indicator: N	Cultural Competence	License No: OPT12170	Training Completed: No
Khadem, Neda, Od ¹	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM;
1600 S Gaffey St	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
San Pedro, CA 90731	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	,	09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00
(310) 548-0201	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:30 PM
NPI: 1184951345	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	
License No: 13759	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s): VIETNAMESE
Cultural Competence	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
Training Completed: No	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	outo at nome indicator. N
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Sais at nome indicator. N	Cofe at home indicator N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

San Pedro	San Pedro	San Pedro	San Pedro
Nguyen, Meggie, Od ¹	Pak, Joseph, Od ⁷	Tran, Mailan, Od ¹	Tu, Beverly, Od ¹
1360 W 6th St	1360 W 6th St	1360 W 6th St	1360 W 6th St
San Pedro, CA 90732	San Pedro, CA 90732	San Pedro, CA 90732	San Pedro, CA 90732
(800) 898-2020	(562) 317-3892	(310) 359-1290	(310) 241-1350
NPI: 1649552548	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	NPI: 1669785069	NPI: 1053892794
License No: OPT15342TLG	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	License No: 13984	License No: 34108
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1073192100	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	License No: 34773	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:30 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Ridenour, Joseph, Od ¹	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH;	1360 W 6th St	SPANISH;	CHINESE;MANDAR;SPAN
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	San Pedro, CA 90732	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	SH;
Safe at home indicator: N	(310) 833-2233	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
Nguyen, Thy, Od ¹	NPI: 1811576192	Tu, Beverly, Od1	Safe at home indicator: N
1360 W 6th St	License No: OPT34789	1360 W 6th St	Varsani, Poonam, Od ¹
San Pedro, CA 90732	Cultural Competence	San Pedro, CA 90732	1360 W 6th St
(562) 317-3892	Training Completed: No	(562) 317-3892	San Pedro, CA 90732
NPI: 1750490413	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	NPI: 1053892794	(310) 359-1290
License No: OPT12746	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	License No: 34108	NPI: 1194137661
Cultural Competence	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Cultural Competence	License No: OPT14909
Training Completed: No	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Office Staff Language(s):	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM		AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):		Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM
VIETNAMESE		CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N		SH;	

San Pedro
Tu, Beverly, Od ¹
1360 W 6th St
San Pedro, CA 90732
(310) 241-1350
NPI: 1053892794
License No: 34108
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM
W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:30 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI
SH;
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
Safe at home indicator: N
Varsani, Poonam, Od ¹
1360 W 6th St
San Pedro, CA 90732
(310) 359-1290
NPI: 1194137661
License No: OPT14909
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
AIVI-3.00 PIVI

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

San Pedro

Watanabe, Dennis, Od¹
1360 W 6th St
San Pedro, CA 90732
(310) 359-1290
Email:denniswatanabe@yah
oo.com
NPI: 1851404040

NPI: 1851404040 License No: OPT7702 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Wong, Sharon, Od¹
1360 W 6th St
San Pedro, CA 90732
(562) 317-3892
Email:credentialing@acuitye
yegroup.com
NPI: 1497159552
License No: OPT15137
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM

San Pedro

Wong, Sharon, Od¹ 1360 W 6th St San Pedro, CA 90732 (310) 241-1350 Email:credentialing@acuitye yegroup.com NPI: 1497159552 License No: OPT15137 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:30 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Santa Clarita

Antonyan, David, Od⁷
27931 Kelly Johnson Pkwy
Santa Clarita, CA 91355
(661) 295-4990
Email:VIVIDVISIONSOPTO
METRY@GMAIL.COM
NPI: 1982057212
License No: 33428
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Santa Fe Springs

Gonzalez, Manuel, Od¹
11552 Telegraph Rd
Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670
(562) 868-2418
NPI: 1497800692
License No: OPT7199
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Santa Monica

Dresner, Steven, Md1 2121 Wilshire Blvd Santa Monica, CA 90403 (323) 669-2336 NPI: 1316952005 License No: G34472 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH: SPANISH: **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Santa Monica

Dresner, Steven, Md¹ 2121 Wilshire Blvd Santa Monica, CA 90403 (213) 234-1000 NPI: 1316952005 License No: G34472 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; W 07:30 AM-5:00 PM: TH 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 07:30 AM-5:00 PM; S 07:30 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Pilyugina, Svetlana, Md¹ 2222 Santa Monica Blvd Santa Monica, CA 90404 (310) 449-9229 NPI: 1538294129 License No: A89078 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

BURMESE;CHINESE;MAND AR;RUSSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;UKRAINIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Santa Monica Wong, King, Od⁷ 1411 7th St Santa Monica, CA 90401 (310) 395-2106 Email:KINGANDEYE007@N ETZERO.COM NPI: 1336471440 License No: 12461 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s):

Sherman Oaks

CASTILIAN

CHINESE; SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

Gabrielian, Karine, Md¹ 13739 Riverside Dr Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 386-0008 NPI: 1740388982 License No: A66613 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN:GERMAN:RUS SIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Sherman Oaks

Gabrielian, Anna, Md¹ 13739 Riverside Dr Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 386-0008 NPI: 1659528602 License No: A124559 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; RUSSIAN; SPA NISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Hovanesian, Haroutun, Md^1

13739 Riverside Dr Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 386-0008 NPI: 1154341626 License No: A67565 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; ARMENIAN; CHINE SE;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;SP ANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Sherman Oaks

Sarafzadeh, Shaden, Md¹ 13320 Riverside Dr Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 501-3937 NPI: 1346415395 License No: A120299 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Steinberg, Craig, Od⁷

4454 Van Nuys Blvd Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (818) 981-2489 Email:CITYEYES@ODLAW YER.COM NPI: 1285710939

License No: 8032 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Sherman Oaks

Yoon, Steven, Md¹ 13739 Riverside Dr Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 386-0008 Email:stevwnyoon13@gmail. com NPI: 1215138110 License No: A107383 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

South El Monte

Lam, Taylor, Od¹ 10012 Garvey Ave South El Monte, CA 91733 (626) 401-0324 NPI: 1376617787 License No: OPT11907 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE:CHINESE:MAND AR; SPANISH; CASTILIAN: VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

South Gate South Gate South Gate South Gate Corona, Fabian, Od⁷ Chang, Melinda, Md¹ Cohn. Kenneth. Md¹⁷ Cohn. Kenneth. Md¹ 8627 Atlantic Ave 3849 Tweedy Blvd 3849 Tweedy Blvd 3329 Tweedy Blvd South Gate, CA 90280 South Gate, CA 90280 South Gate, CA 90280 South Gate, CA 90280 (888) 499-9303 (323) 567-1396 (323) 567-1396 (323) 566-6183 Email:DRKCOHN@YAHOO. Email:mchang@chla.usc.ed NPI: 1578581187 Email:SOUTHGATEOPTOM COM License No: G18784 ETRY@MSN.COM NPI: 1942597133 NPI: 1578581187 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1821401886 Training Completed: No License No: G18784 License No: A124253 License No: 14923 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 PMPM PMAM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Cohn, Kenneth, Md¹ Safe at home indicator: N SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N 3849 Tweedy Blvd Safe at home indicator: N Chen. Felicia. Od¹ South Gate, CA 90280 Hernandez, Marilyn, Od¹ (323) 567-1396 Corona, Fabian, Od¹ 3329 Tweedy Blvd 3329 Tweedy Blvd South Gate, CA 90280 NPI: 1578581187 3329 Tweedy Blvd South Gate, CA 90280 (323) 566-6183 License No: G18784 South Gate, CA 90280 (323) 566-6183 Cultural Competence (323) 566-6183 NPI: 1386769362 Email:c.moore@goldenopto License No: OPT12590 Training Completed: No Email:FABIANCORONA.OD metric.com **Cultural Competence** Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1376079020 Training Completed: No W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH NPI: 1821401886 License No: 33682 Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: F 09:00 License No: OPT14923 **Cultural Competence** AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH Cultural Competence Training Completed: No 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00 Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-12:00 PM Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 SPANISH: CASTILIAN Office Staff Language(s): 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 Safe at home indicator: N CHINESE; CHINESE; SPANI AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM SH: CASTILIAN AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Safe at home indicator: N

Molina Vision

South Gate	South Gate	South Gate	South Gate
Hernandez, Marilyn, Od ⁷	Meallet, Mario, Md ¹	Pennino, Anna, Od ¹	Sparks, Kenneth, Md ¹
3329 Tweedy Blvd	3849 Tweedy Blvd	3329 Tweedy Blvd	3849 Tweedy Blvd
South Gate, CA 90280	South Gate, CA 90280	South Gate, CA 90280	South Gate, CA 90280
(323) 566-6183	(323) 567-1396	(323) 566-6183	(323) 567-1396
Email:SOUTHGATEOPTOM	NPI: 1851510424	NPI: 1962495408	Email:KSPARKY@AOL.CO
ETRY@MSN.COM	License No: A67512	License No: OPT9996	M
NPI: 1376079020	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1598790263
License No: 33682	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: G39756
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-12:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00
Hoekstra, Ryan, Od ¹	GERMAN;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-12:00 PM
8627 Atlantic Ave	CASTILIAN	Pennino, Anna, Od ¹	Office Staff Language(s):
South Gate, CA 90280	Safe at home indicator: N	3329 Tweedy Blvd	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
(888) 499-9303	Pennino, Anna Marie, Od ⁷	South Gate, CA 90280	Safe at home indicator: N
NPI: 1225392582	3329 Tweedy Blvd	(323) 566-6183	Sung, Jenny, Od ¹
License No: OPT14451	South Gate, CA 90280	NPI: 1962495408	3329 Tweedy Blvd
Cultural Competence	(323) 566-6183	License No: OPT9996	South Gate, CA 90280
Training Completed: No	Email:SOUTHGATEOPTOM	Cultural Competence	(323) 566-6183
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	ETRY@MSN.COM	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1316249345
PM	NPI: 1962495408	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	License No: OPT14001
Office Staff Language(s):	License No: 9996	PM	Cultural Competence
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No
Safe at home indicator: N	Training Completed: No	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Safe at home indicator: N	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
	PM		09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
	Office Staff Language(s):		AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
	SPANISH; CASTILIAN		AM-5:00 PM
	Safe at home indicator: N		Office Staff Language(s):
			KOREAN;SPANISH;
			CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

South Pasadena	South Pasadena	Sun Valley	Sun Valley
Latter, Mitchell, Md ¹	Murthy, Raghu, Md ¹	Dubick, Fred, Od ⁷	Johl, Jaskarn, Do ¹
1499 Huntington Dr Ste 508	1936 Hungtington Dr	8447 Laurel Canyon Blvd	9375 San Fernando Rd
South Pasadena, CA 91030	South Pasadena, CA 91030	Sun Valley, CA 91352	Sun Valley, CA 91352
(626) 799-9588	(626) 202-2446	(818) 504-2020	(818) 768-3000
NPI: 1962649210	NPI: 1194725390	Email:BILLING.USA@VISIQ	NPI: 1245492677
License No: G40013	License No: A66228	UE.COM	License No: 20A11065
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1720137615	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 6901	Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Safe at home indicator: N	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Murthy, Raghu, Md ¹	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
1936 Huntington Dr	AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM
South Pasadena, CA 91030	AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):
(626) 202-2446	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	PANJABI;
NPI: 1194725390	FRENCH;KANNADA;SPANI	Dubick, Fred, Od ¹	PUNJABI;SPANISH;
License No: A66228	SH; CASTILIAN	8447 Laurel Canyon Blvd	CASTILIAN
Cultural Competence	Safe at home indicator: N	Sun Valley, CA 91352	Safe at home indicator: N
Training Completed: No	Paikal, David, Md ¹	(818) 843-2214	Johl, Jaskarn, Do ¹
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	245 Fair Oaks Ave	NPI: 1720137615	9375 San Fernando Rd
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	South Pasadena, CA 91030	License No: OPT6901	Sun Valley, CA 91352
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	(626) 333-7773	Cultural Competence	(818) 768-3000
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Email:dpaikal@ucla.edu	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1245492677
AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00	NPI: 1578659405	Hours: W 09:00 AM-5:00	License No: 20A11065
AM-5:00 PM	License No: A76744	PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
Office Staff Language(s):	Cultural Competence	F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S	Training Completed: No
FRENCH;KANNADA;SPANI	Training Completed: No	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
SH; CASTILIAN	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	09:00 AM-5:00 PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Safe at home indicator: N	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:30
	AM-5:00 PM		AM-12:00 PM
	Office Staff Language(s):		Office Staff Language(s):
	SPANISH; CASTILIAN		PANJABI;
	Safe at home indicator: N		PUNJABI;SPANISH;
			CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Sun Valley	Sun Va
Johl, Jaskarn, Do ¹	Shuhan
9375 San Fernando Rd	8447 La
Sun Valley, CA 91352	Sun Vall
(818) 360-1490	(818) 50
NPI: 1245492677	Email:BI
License No: 20A11065	UE.CON
Cultural Competence	NPI: 162
Training Completed: No	License
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: N
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM
AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:30	Office St
AM-12:00 PM	SPANIS
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at h
PANJABI;	Shuhan
PUNJABI;SPANISH;	8447 La
CASTILIAN	Sun Vall
Safe at home indicator: N	(818) 84
Kochkarian, Yeraz, Od ⁷	NPI: 162
8447 Laurel Canyon Blvd	License
Sun Valley, CA 91352	Cultural
(818) 504-2020	Training
Email:BILLING.USA@VISIQ	Hours: V
UE.COM	PM; TH
NPI: 1942975982	F 09:00
License No: 34906	09:00 Al
Cultural Competence	09:00 Al
Tarababa a Orang Lata da Ma	Ott: O

Training Completed: No

PM

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Safe at home indicator: N

alley n, Ellen, Od⁷ urel Canyon Blvd ley, CA 91352 04-2020 ILLING.USA@VISIQ M 29127519 No: 6899 Competence Completed: No M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Staff Language(s): SH; CASTILIAN home indicator: N n, Ellen, Od¹ urel Canyon Blvd ley, CA 91352 13-2214 29127519 No: OPT6899 Competence Completed: No N 09:00 AM-5:00 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: AM-5:00 PM; S .M-5:00 PM; SU M-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Sun Valley Sinai. Nikta. Od¹ 9375 San Fernando Rd Sun Valley, CA 91352 (818) 768-3000 Email:drs@serramedicalclini c.com NPI: 1316297328 License No: 14535 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:30 AM-12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Sinai, Nikta, Od⁷ 9375 San Fernando Rd Sun Valley, CA 91352 (818) 768-3000 Email:NSINAI11@GMAIL.C OM NPI: 1316297328 License No: 14535 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Sun Valley Valenzuela, Alyssa, Od⁷ 8447 Laurel Canyon Blvd Sun Valley, CA 91352 (818) 504-2020 Email:BILLING.USA@VISIQ UE.COM NPI: 1780302372 License No: 35073 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMSafe at home indicator: N Wang, Ye, Md¹ 9375 San Fernando Rd Sun Valley, CA 91352 (818) 768-3000 NPI: 1366850331 License No: A138519 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:30 AM-12:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

CHINESE; MANDAR

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Sun Valley
Wang, Ye, Md ¹
9375 San Fernando Rd
Sun Valley, CA 91352
(818) 360-1490
NPI: 1366850331
License No: A138519
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:30
AM-12:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;MANDAR
Safe at home indicator: N
Yazdanmehr, Emetisse,
Od ⁷
8447 Laurel Canyon Blvd
Sun Valley, CA 91352
(818) 504-2020
Email:BILLING.USA@VISI
UE.COM
NPI: 1194133322
License No: 15070
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Safe at home indicator: N

Sunland Baghoumian, Marineh, Od⁷ 8316 Foothill Blvd Sunland, CA 91040 (818) 273-8800 NTERS.ORG NPI: 1972929438 License No: 14842 M; Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN: SPANISH: CASTILIAN; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Baroni. Ani. Od⁷ 8316 Foothill Blvd Sunland, CA 91040 (818) 273-8800 Email:ASHKENS@CCHCCE NTERS.ORG Q NPI: 1487826871 License No: 13482 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SH: CASTILIAN

ARABIC; ARMENIAN; SPANI

PM

Sunland Sylmar Baycher, Anna, Od⁷ Iriarte, Jeannette, Od¹ 8316 Foothill Blvd 13867 Foothill Blvd Sunland, CA 91040 Sylmar, CA 91342 (818) 273-8800 (818) 764-5006 Email:ASHKENS@CCHCCE Email:ASHKENS@CCHCCE Email:VISIONJI@AOL.COM NTERS.ORG NPI: 1720069644 NPI: 1508118993 License No: OPT8747 Cultural Competence License No: 14489 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 Safe at home indicator: N AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM **Sylmar** Office Staff Language(s): Iriarte, Jeannette, Od⁷ SPANISH; CASTILIAN 13867 Foothill Blvd Safe at home indicator: N Svlmar, CA 91342 **Tarzana** (818) 362-5888 Email:DRJEANNETTEIRIAR TE@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1720069644 License No: 8747 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Abnous, Nayiri, Od¹ 18370 Burbank Blvd Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-3400 NPI: 1295367399 License No: 34893 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): **ARMENIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Tarzana	Tarzana	Tarzana	Tarzana
Abnous, Nayiri, Od ¹	Amini, Payam, Md ¹	Arenson, Kenneth, Md ¹	Boyer, David, Md ¹
18370 Burbank Blvd	18370 Burbank Blvd	18321 Clark Street	5525 Etiwanda Ave
Tarzana, CA 91356	Tarzana, CA 91356	Tarzana, CA 91356	Tarzana, CA 91356
(626) 224-9990	(818) 996-3400	(949) 263-8625	(818) 578-7408
NPI: 1295367399	Email:pamini@caleye.biz	NPI: 1639189434	Email:jsanchez@laretina.co
License No: 34893	NPI: 1205036456	License No: A28845	m
Cultural Competence	License No: A107595	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1295736916
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	License No: G25107
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
AM-3:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
ARMENIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Boyer, David, Md ¹	AM-5:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO	5525 Etiwanda Ave	Office Staff Language(s):
Amini, Payam, Md ¹	ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP	Tarzana, CA 91356	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FAR
18370 Burbank Blvd	ANISH;	(818) 578-7408	OESE;HEBREW;KOREAN;
Tarzana, CA 91356	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	Email:jsanchez@laretina.co	MANDAR;RUSSIAN;SPANI
(626) 224-9990	NAMESE	m	SH; CASTILIAN;TAI
Email:pamini@caleye.biz	Safe at home indicator: N	NPI: 1295736916	LANGUAGES; TAGALOG
NPI: 1205036456	Amini, Payam, Md ⁷	License No: G25107	Safe at home indicator: N
License No: A107595	18370 Burbank Blvd	Cultural Competence	Camara, David, Od ¹
Cultural Competence	Tarzana, CA 91356	Training Completed: No	18370 Burbank Blvd
Training Completed: No	(818) 996-3400	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	Tarzana, CA 91356
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	(626) 224-9990
W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH	ZULVISION.COM	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	Email:DCAMARA@CALEY
08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30	NPI: 1205036456	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	E.BIZ
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	License No: A107595	AM-5:30 PM	NPI: 1437110749
AM-3:00 PM	Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: OPT10484
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FAR	Cultural Competence
ARABIC;ARMENIAN;FARO	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	OESE;HEBREW;KOREAN;	Training Completed: No
ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP	PM ()	MANDAR;RUSSIAN;SPANI	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
ANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	SH; CASTILIAN;TAI	W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIET	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30
NAMESE	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
Safe at home indicator: N			AM-3:00 PM
			Office Staff Language(s):
			SPANISH; CASTILIAN
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Tarzana	Tarzana	Tarzana	Tarzana
Huang, Jeffrey, Do ¹	Khachatoor Sarkissian,	Luke, Priscilla, Md ¹	Narala, Ramsudha, Md ¹
18370 Burbank Blvd	Talin, Od ⁷	18370 Burbank Blvd	5525 Etiwanda Ave
Tarzana, CA 91356	18370 Burbank Blvd	Tarzana, CA 91356	Tarzana, CA 91356
(626) 224-9990	Tarzana, CA 91356	(626) 224-9990	(818) 578-7408
NPI: 1124274998	(818) 996-3400	NPI: 1902003213	NPI: 1093058323
License No: 20A11984	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	License No: A107548	License No: A147844
Cultural Competence	ZULVISION.COM	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1497391932	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: 34543	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;
W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30	Training Completed: No	08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00
AM-3:00 PM	PM	AM-3:00 PM	AM-5:30 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;KOREAN;MANDA		SPANISH;	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR
R;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;THAI	EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN;TAI	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN
LANGUAGES	Liao, David, Md¹	Luke, Priscilla, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	5525 Etiwanda Ave	18370 Burbank Blvd	Novack, Roger, Md ¹
Karapetian, Elena, Od ¹	Tarzana, CA 91356	Tarzana, CA 91356	5525 Etiwanda Ave
18370 Burbank Blvd	(818) 578-7408	(818) 996-3400	Tarzana, CA 91356
Tarzana, CA 91356	Email:dave_liao@laretina.co	NPI: 1902003213	(818) 578-7408
(626) 224-9990	m	License No: A107548	Email:rognov@larentina.com
Email:VGARCIA@CALEYE	NPI: 1962541847	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1104828706
MS.COM	License No: A112736	Training Completed: No	License No: G53779
NPI: 1184250417	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
License No: OPT34514	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00
W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00
08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30	AM-5:30 PM	SPANISH;	AM-5:30 PM
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;THAI	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-3:00 PM	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	Safe at home indicator: N	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR
Office Staff Language(s):	ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU		EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH;
ARMENIAN; SPANISH;	SSIAN;SPANISH;		CASTILIAN;TAI
CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN;TAI		LANGUAGES;TAGALOG
Safe at home indicator: N	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG		Safe at home indicator: N
	Safe at home indicator: N		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

 Tarzana	Tarzana	Tarzana	Tarzana
Ong, Olivia, Md¹ 18370 Burbank Blvd	Patel, Jay, Md ¹ 18370 Burbank Blvd	Rahhal, Firas, Md ¹ 5525 Etiwanda Ave	Savetsky, Michael, Md ¹ 18370 Burbank Blvd
Tarzana, CA 91356	Tarzana, CA 91356	Tarzana, CA 91356	Tarzana, CA 91356
(818) 996-3400	(818) 996-3400	(818) 578-7408	(818) 996-3400
Email:CredentialingCA@opt	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	Email:rahhalf@aol.com	NPI: 1255598819
um.com	ION.COM	NPI: 1881658615	License No: A121085
NPI: 1124021688	NPI: 1194958959	License No: G78656	Cultural Competence
License No: A66933	License No: A127433	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:30 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	Safe at home indicator: N
BURMESE;SPANISH;	GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO	Shaw, Minh, Od ¹
CASTILIAN	PANISH; CASTILIAN	REAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;	18370 Burbank Blvd
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	Tarzana, CA 91356
Ong, Olivia, Md¹	Patel, Jay, Md¹	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	(818) 996-3400
18370 Burbank Blvd	18370 Burbank Blvd	Safe at home indicator: N	NPI: 1558526988
Tarzana, CA 91356	Tarzana, CA 91356	Roe, Richard, Md ¹	License No: OPT13540
(626) 224-9990	(626) 224-9990	5525 Etiwanda Ave	Cultural Competence
Email:CredentialingCA@opt	Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	Tarzana, CA 91356	Training Completed: No
um.com	ION.COM	(818) 578-7408	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
NPI: 1124021688	NPI: 1194958959	Email:roe.rick@laretina.com	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
License No: A66933	License No: A127433	NPI: 1043412489	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: A95880	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	AM-5:00 PM
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):
W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30	W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	•
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N
AM-3:00 PM	AM-3:00 PM	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	Sale at nome indicator. IV
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:30 PM	
BURMESE;SPANISH;	GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S	Office Staff Language(s):	
CASTILIAN	PANISH; CASTILIAN	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	
		PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	
		LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	
		Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Tarzana	Tarzana	Tarzana	Tarzana
Shaw, Minh, Od ⁷	Shirazian, Foad, Od ⁷	Stiles, Steven, Md ¹	Stiles, Steven, Md ¹
18370 Burbank Blvd	18399 Ventura Blvd	18370 Burbank Blvd	18370 Burbank Blvd
Tarzana, CA 91356	Tarzana, CA 91356	Tarzana, CA 91356	Tarzana, CA 91356
(818) 996-3400	(818) 757-3200	(818) 996-3400	(626) 224-9990
Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Email:MYOPTOMETRY818	Email:spsmd@yahoo.com	Email:spsmd@yahoo.com
ZULVISION.COM	@GMAIL.COM	NPI: 1770515587	NPI: 1770515587
NPI: 1558526988	NPI: 1780700989	License No: G14053	License No: G14053
License No: 13540	License No: 11746	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH
PM	PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
SPANISH;	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM	AM-3:00 PM
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	Smyth-Medina, Robert,	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Shaw, Minh, Od ¹	Md ^{1 7}	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
18370 Burbank Blvd	18370 Burbank Blvd	Stiles, Steven, Md ¹	Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md ¹
Tarzana, CA 91356	Tarzana, CA 91356	19772 Anadale Dr	Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md ¹ 5525 Etiwanda Ave
(626) 224-9990	(818) 996-3400	Tarzana, CA 91356	Tarzana, CA 91356
NPI: 1558526988	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	(818) 634-3330	(010) 310-1400
License No: OPT13540	ZULVISION.COM	Email:spsmd@yahoo.com	141 1. 1000001010
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1073565560	NPI: 1770515587	License No: A89087
Training Completed: No	License No: A48784	License No: G14053	Cultural Competence
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;
08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00
AM-3:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:30 PM
SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE		Office Staff Language(s):	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR
Safe at home indicator: N		SPANISH; CASTILIAN	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S
		Safe at home indicator: N	PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI
			LANGUAGES;TAGALOG
			Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Tarzana	Temple City	Temple City	Torrance
Warner, Michael, Md ¹	Han, Paulina, Od ¹	Kwong, Tiffany, Od ⁷	Aguero, Carolina, Od ⁷
18370 Burbank Blvd	5803 Rosemead Blvd	5803 Rosemead Blvd	24223 Crenshaw Blvd
Tarzana, CA 91356	Temple City, CA 91780	Temple City, CA 91780	Torrance, CA 90505
(818) 996-3400	(626) 287-8505	(626) 287-8505	(310) 325-2000
Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	NPI: 1558382002	Email:INFO@EYEDRHAN.C	Email:CROSSROADSOPTO
ION.COM	License No: OPT11057T	OM	METRY@GMAIL.COM
NPI: 1265458293	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1003427469	NPI: 1447274121
License No: C52765	Training Completed: No	License No: 34613	License No: 10671
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	PM
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	CHINESE;SPANISH;	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
AM-5:00 PM	CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	SH; CASTILIAN;TAI	Safe at home indicator: N	Alasil, Tarek, Md ¹
Warner, Michael, Md ¹	LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES	Young, Mindy, Od ⁷	3440 W Lomita Blvd
18370 Burbank Blvd	E	9668 Las Tunas Dr	Torrance, CA 90505
Tarzana, CA 91356	Safe at home indicator: N	Temple City, CA 91780	(562) 317-3893
(626) 224-9990	Han, Paulina, Od ⁷	(626) 286-1993	NPI: 1003072786
Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS	5803 Rosemead Blvd	Email:YOUNGSOPTOMETR	License No: A108797
ION.COM	Temple City, CA 91780	Y@YAHOO.COM	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1265458293	(626) 287-8505	NPI: 1568497378	Training Completed: No
License No: C52765	Email:INFO@EYEDRHAN.C	License No: 10609	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Cultural Competence	OM	Cultural Competence	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1558382002	Training Completed: No	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: 11057	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
W 08:30 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	PM	AM-5:00 PM
08:30 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:30	Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	CHINESE;VIETNAMESE	ARABIC;SPANISH;
AM-3:00 PM	PM	Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH;		Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Torrance	Torrance	Torrance	Torrance
Alasil, Tarek, Md¹ 7 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (562) 317-3893 Email:VPH386@GMAIL.CO M NPI: 1003072786 License No: A108797 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Baghoumian, Marineh, Od¹ 3440 W Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (562) 317-3893 Email:mbaghoumian@gmail. com NPI: 1972929438 License No: OPT14842 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA NISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Banuelos, Lydia, Md¹ 23000 Crenshaw Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 803-9633 NPI: 1518939354 License No: A65937 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Bloom, Jeffrey, Do¹ 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (800) 898-2020 Email:credentialing@acuitye yegroup.com	Boyer, David, Md¹ 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 891-1000 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1295736916 License No: G25107 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;FAR OESE;HEBREW;KOREAN; MANDAR;RUSSIAN;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Casey, Richard, Md¹ 3655 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 803-9633 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1609890797 License No: G69608 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Casey, Richard, Md¹ 23000 Crenshaw Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 803-9633 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1609890797 License No: G69608 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chang, Tom, Md¹ 3440 W Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (562) 317-3893 NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Torrance	Torrance	Torrance	Torrance
Chang, Tom, Md¹ 7 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (562) 317-3893 Email:VPH386@GMAIL.CO M NPI: 1609848969 License No: A69909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chen, Alexander, Md¹ 3440 W Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (562) 317-3893 NPI: 1528594546 License No: A171467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Chew, Wesley, Od¹ 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (800) 898-2020 Email:pbrailsfordmd@sbcglo bal.net NPI: 1952714446 License No: OPT14901 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Chu, Thomas, Md¹ 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 891-1000 NPI: 1760482806 License No: G68694 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N	Torrance Dang, Jennifer, Od¹ 3440 W Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (562) 317-3893 NPI: 1770921942 License No: OPT14634 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Dayani, Pouya, Md¹ 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 891-1000 Email:pdayani@laretina.com NPI: 1336293406 License No: A109451 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Torrance Dean, Moena, Od¹ 3440 W Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (562) 317-3893 NPI: 1265927578 License No: OPT33955 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Dinsmore, Stephen, Md¹ 19000 Hawthorne Blvd 110 Torrance, CA 90503 (310) 370-3628 NPI: 1891906707 License No: WG32005 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Downing, Johnathon, Md¹ 23441 Madison St Ste200 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 219-7701 NPI: 1285990671 License No: A148366 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

IUITATICE	Torrance	Torrance	Torrance
Dresner, Steven, Md¹ 3400 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 326-3636 NPI: 1316952005 License No: G34472 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Dyer, Sharon, Od¹ 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (800) 898-2020 NPI: 1063866887 License No: OPT33450 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-4:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Torrance Erb, Melanie, Md¹ 3400 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 326-3636 NPI: 1366458200 License No: A76828 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Esmaili, Daniel, Md¹ 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 891-1000 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1629279864 License No: A91049 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Torrance Esmaili, Daniel, Md¹ 3400 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 891-1000 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1629279864 License No: A91049 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Gallemore, Ron, Md¹ 4201 Torrance Blvd Torrance, CA 90503 (310) 944-9393 Email:rongallemorermi@gm ail.com NPI: 1912968496 License No: G78240 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 07:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;ITALIAN;KOREAN;MA NDAR;RUSSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	Torrance Goldberg, Damien, Md¹ 23600 Telo Ave Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 543-2611 NPI: 1891833695 License No: A87954 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Grant- Acquah, Kweku, Md¹ 7 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (562) 317-3893 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1831327626 License No: 54838 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

08:00

08:00

Safe at home indicator: N

Torrance Grotting, Lindsay, Md¹ 4201 Torrance Blvd Torrance, CA 90503 (310) 944-9393 Email:lindsay.ambrecht@gm NPI: 1952356438 ail.com NPI: 1164721619 License No: A145578 :00 PM; Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 07:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Heeg, Michael, Md¹ 4201 Torrance Blvd Torrance, CA 90503 (310) 944-9393 Email:wradmin@gmail.com NPI: 1972555142 00 PM: License No: A86405 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; W 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; S 07:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Torrance Hopkins, Janet, Md¹ 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 891-1000 License No: C51780 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Hosaka, Russell, Od⁷ 22809 Hawthorne Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 373-9993 Email:AFEC90505@GMAIL COM NPI: 1447245188 License No: 7226 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Torrance	Torrance	Torrance	Torrance
Khwarg, Steven, Md¹ 3400 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 326-3503 NPI: 1316007230 License No: G47726 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN Safe at home indicator: N Kim, Amy, Od² 21880 Hawthorne Blvd Torrance, CA 90503 (310) 542-7070 Email:AMY@AMYKIMOPTO METRY.COM NPI: 1437296613 License No: 11897 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Liao, David, Md¹ 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 325-0837 Email:dave_liao@laretina.co m NPI: 1962541847 License No: A112736 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU SSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N	Liao, David, Md¹ 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 891-1000 Email:dave_liao@laretina.co m NPI: 1962541847 License No: A112736 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU SSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Liao, David, Md¹ 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 325-0837 Email:dave_liao@laretina.co m NPI: 1962541847 License No: A112736 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU SSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N	Lillo, Oscar, Od ⁷ 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (562) 317-3893 Email:CREDENTIALING@A CUITYEYEGROUP.COM NPI: 1669435509 License No: 13656 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Logan, Dwayne, Md ¹ 23000 Crenshaw Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 803-9633 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1164520714 License No: G68583 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Monita Vision				
Torrance	Torrance	Torrance	Torrance	
Nguyen, Meggie, Od ¹	Pak, Joseph, Od ⁷	Patel, Alpa, Md ¹	Peace, James, Md ¹	
3440 Lomita Blvd	3440 Lomita Blvd	4201 Torrance Blvd	4201 Torrance Blvd	
Torrance, CA 90505	Torrance, CA 90505	Torrance, CA 90503	Torrance, CA 90503	
(800) 898-2020	(562) 317-3893	(310) 944-9393	(310) 944-9393	
NPI: 1649552548	Email:CREDENTIALING@A	NPI: 1528081098	NPI: 1497836423	
License No: OPT15342TLG	CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	License No: A71125	License No: C41199	
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1073192100	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	
Training Completed: No	License No: 34773	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	
Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 07:00 AM-4:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	
W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	
08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	07:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 07:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	
AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00	PM	AM-4:00 PM; S 07:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
AM-4:30 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-4:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	
Office Staff Language(s):	Parfenova, Anna, Od ⁷	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	
SPANISH;	22809 Hawthorne Blvd	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Torrance, CA 90505	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	
Safe at home indicator: N	(310) 373-9993	Peace, James, Md ¹	Phan, Mimi, Od ¹	
Pak, Joseph, Od ¹	Email:AFEC90505@GMAIL.	4201 Torrance Blvd	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
3440 Lomita Blvd	COM	Torrance, CA 90503	23000 Crenshaw Blvd Torrance, CA 90505	
Torrance, CA 90505	NPI: 1629590401	(310) 944-9393	(310) 803-9633	
(800) 898-2020	License No: 33723	NPI: 1497836423	Email:s.khin@atlantiseyecar	
Email:CREDENTIALING@A	Cultural Competence	License No: C41199	e.com	
CUITYEYEGROUP.COM	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1598187924	
NPI: 1073192100	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Training Completed: No	License No: 14705	
License No: 34773	PM	Hours: T 07:00 AM-4:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	
Cultural Competence	Office Staff Language(s):	W 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	
Training Completed: No	RUSSIAN;SPANISH;	07:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 07:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	
Hours: T 08:00 AM-4:30 PM;	CASTILIAN	AM-4:00 PM; S 07:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	
W 08:00 AM-4:30 PM; TH	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-4:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	
08:00 AM-4:30 PM; F 08:00	Patel, Sagar, Md ¹	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
AM-4:30 PM; S 08:00	3440 Lomita Blvd	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM	
AM-4:30 PM	Torrance, CA 90505	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	
Office Staff Language(s):	(310) 891-1000		VIETNAMESE	
KOREAN;SPANISH;	NPI: 1619382405		Safe at home indicator: N	
CASTILIAN	License No: A155024			
Safe at home indicator: N	2.00100 110.71100027			

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

PM

GUJARATI

Safe at home indicator: N

Torrance	Torrance	Torrance	Torrance
Rahhal, Firas, Md ¹	Rahhal, Firas, Md ¹	Roe, Richard, Md ¹	Roe, Richard, Md ¹
3440 Lomita Blvd	3440 Lomita Blvd	3440 Lomita Blvd	3440 Lomita Blvd
Torrance, CA 90505	Torrance, CA 90505	Torrance, CA 90505	Torrance, CA 90505
(310) 891-1000	(310) 325-0837	(310) 891-1000	(310) 325-0837
Email:rahhalf@aol.com	Email:rahhalf@aol.com	Email:roe.rick@laretina.com	Email:roe.rick@laretina.com
NPI: 1881658615	NPI: 1881658615	NPI: 1043412489	NPI: 1043412489
License No: G78656	License No: G78656	License No: A95880	License No: A95880
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
PM	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Office Staff Language(s):	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM
REAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR	ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR
LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S
Safe at home indicator: N	REAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;	PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI
Rahhal, Firas, Md ¹	SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG
3440 Lomita Blvd	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Torrance, CA 90505	Safe at home indicator: N	Roe, Richard, Md ¹	Roh, Michael, Md ¹
(310) 891-1000	Reiser, Bibiana, Md¹	3440 Lomita Blvd	2601 Airport Dr
Email:rahhalf@aol.com	3440 Torrance Blvd	Torrance, CA 90505	Torrance, CA 90505
NPI: 1881658615	Torrance, CA 90503	(310) 891-1000	(310) 534-2203
License No: G78656	(310) 303-3890	Email:roe.rick@laretina.com	NPI: 1386684629
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1912071663	NPI: 1043412489	License No: A94706
Training Completed: No	License No: A81507	License No: A95880	Cultural Competence
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	PM
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	KOREAN
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR	Safe at home indicator: N
ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	AM-5:00 PM	EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S	
SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO	Office Staff Language(s):	PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	
REAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN;	KOREAN	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG	
SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Torrance	Torrance	Torrance	Torrance
Salehi-Had, Hani, Md ¹	Stephey, Emily, Od ¹	Taban, Mehran, Md ¹	Tamayo, Robert, Od ⁷
23000 Crenshaw Blvd	4201 Torrance Blvd	23451 Madison St	3525 Pacific Coast Hwy
Torrance, CA 90505	Torrance, CA 90503	Torrance, CA 90505	Torrance, CA 90505
(310) 803-9633	(310) 944-9393	(310) 316-8877	(310) 325-7799
Email:v.favila@Atlantiseyeca	NPI: 1972012797	Email:rtaban@yahoo.com	Email:MAISONOPTIQUE1@
re.com	License No: OPT33917	NPI: 1497943914	YAHOO.COM
NPI: 1306909403	Cultural Competence	License No: A108546	NPI: 1225114713
License No: A107960	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	License No: 10737
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 07:00 AM-4:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	W 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	07:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 07:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-4:00 PM; S 07:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	PM
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-4:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	KOREAN;SPANISH;	Tran, Mailan, Od ¹
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Taban, Mehran, Md ¹	CASTILIAN	3655 Lomita Blvd
Safe at home indicator: N	20528 Hawthorne Blvd	Safe at home indicator: N	Torrance, CA 90505
Scolinos, Frank, Od ⁷	Torrance, CA 90503	Taban, Mehran, Md ¹	(310) 803-9633
24223 Crenshaw Blvd	(424) 247-9090	4201 Torrance Blvd	NPI: 1669785069
Torrance, CA 90505	Email:rtaban@yahoo.com	Torrance, CA 90503	License No: 13984
(310) 325-2000	NPI: 1497943914	(310) 944-9393	Cultural Competence
Email:CROSSROADSOPTO	License No: A108546	Email:rtaban@yahoo.com	Training Completed: No
METRY@GMAIL.COM	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1497943914	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
NPI: 1700832433	Training Completed: No	License No: A108546	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
License No: 9568	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
Cultural Competence	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
Training Completed: No	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: T 07:00 AM-4:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	W 07:00 AM-4:00 PM; TH	Office Staff Language(s):
PM	AM-5:00 PM	07:00 AM-4:00 PM; F 07:00	SPANISH;
Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-4:00 PM; S 07:00	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE
	KOREAN;SPANISH;	AM-4:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N
	CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

KOREAN; SPANISH;

Safe at home indicator: N

CASTILIAN

Torrance	Torrance	Torrance	Torrance
Torrance Tran, Nhung, Od ⁷ 3655 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 803-9633 Email:DRIOS@AZULVISIO N.COM NPI: 1932760964 License No: 35377 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Mailan, Od ¹ 23000 Crenshaw Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 803-9633 NPI: 1669785069 License No: 13984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Torrance Tran, Henry, Od¹ 3440 W Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (562) 317-3893 NPI: 1467846709 License No: OPT15159 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;KORE AN Safe at home indicator: N Tu, Linh, Od² 3525 Pacific Coast Hwy Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 325-7799 Email:MAISONOPTIQUE1@ YAHOO.COM NPI: 1487730974 License No: 11969 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Varsani, Poonam, Od¹ 23000 Crenshaw Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 803-9633 NPI: 1194137661 License No: OPT14909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Wainess, Reid, Md¹ 3440 W Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (562) 317-3893 Email:rwainess@californiaey eandear.com NPI: 1396935979 License No: A108766 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES E	Torrance Ward Ii, Michael, Md¹ 3440 W Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (562) 317-3893 NPI: 1174020689 License No: 20A19894 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Watanabe, Dennis, Od¹ 3655 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 803-9633 Email:denniswatanabe@yah oo.com NPI: 1851404040 License No: OPT7702 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N
Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	YAHOO.COM NPI: 1487730974 License No: 11969 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;CHIN ESE;HEBREW;MANDAR;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;VIETNAMES	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Torrance	Torrance	Valencia	Valencia
Torrance Watanabe, Dennis, Od¹ 22525 Maple Ave Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 803-9633 Email:denniswatanabe@yah oo.com NPI: 1851404040 License No: OPT7702 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Wolstan, Barry, Md¹ 23600 Telo Ave Suite 100 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 543-2611 NPI: 1568407377 License No: G30536 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ITALIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Torrance Wong, Sharon, Od ⁷ 3440 Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (562) 317-3893 Email:VPH386@GMAIL.CO M NPI: 1497159552 License No: 15137 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Wong, Sharon, Od ¹ 3440 W Lomita Blvd Torrance, CA 90505 (562) 317-3893 Email:credentialing@acuitye yegroup.com NPI: 1497159552 License No: OPT15137 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Valencia Bagheri, Nika, Md¹ 23501 Cinema Dr Valencia, CA 91355 (818) 754-2090 NPI: 1790040087 License No: A153884 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Safe at home indicator: N Benosa, Danielle, Od² 27420 Tourney Rd Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 259-3937 Email:BILLING@HELMVISI ON.COM NPI: 1265868723 License No: 14796 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Valencia Boyer, David, Md¹ 23501 Cinema Dr Valencia, CA 91355 (818) 754-2090 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1295736916 License No: G25107 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;FAR OESE;HEBREW;KOREAN; MANDAR;RUSSIAN;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Chu, Thomas, Md¹ 23501 Cinema Dr Valencia, CA 91355 (818) 754-2090 NPI: 1760482806 License No: G68694 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES;TAGALOG

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Valencia	Valencia	Valencia	Valencia
Dayani, Pouya, Md¹ 23501 Cinema Dr Valencia, CA 91355 (818) 754-2090 Email:pdayani@laretina.com NPI: 1336293406 License No: A109451 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; S PANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Dhoot, Dilsher, Md¹ 23501 Cinema Dr Valencia, CA 91355 (818) 754-2090 NPI: 1508070566 License No: A119711 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Engh, Douglas, Md ^{1 7} 27420 Tourney Rd Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 259-3937 Email:BILLING@HELMVISI ON.COM NPI: 1538249099 License No: G50142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Engh, Douglas, Md ¹ 25775 Mcbean Pkwy Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 253-5000 Email:drengh91355@yahoo. com NPI: 1538249099 License No: G50142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Engh, Douglas, Md ¹ 27420 Tourney Rd Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 259-3937 Email:drengh91355@yahoo. com NPI: 1538249099 License No: G50142 Cultural Competence	Esmaili, Daniel, Md¹ 23501 Cinema Dr Valencia, CA 91355 (818) 754-2090 Email:jsanchez@laretina.co m NPI: 1629279864 License No: A91049 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;RUSSIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Gross, Brian, Md¹ 27420 Tourney Rd Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 259-3937 NPI: 1083620066 License No: G37513 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Gross, Brian, Md ¹⁷ 27420 Tourney Rd Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 259-3937 Email:BILLING@HELMVISI ON.COM NPI: 1083620066 License No: G37513 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Helm, Craig, Md ¹⁷ 27420 Tourney Rd Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 259-3937 Email:BILLING@HELMVISI ON.COM NPI: 1588678791 License No: 46407 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Valencia	Valencia	Valencia	Valley Village
Helm, Craig, Md ¹	Liao, David, Md ¹	Rahhal, Firas, Md ¹	Boyer, David, Md ¹
27420 Tourney Rd	23501 Cinema Dr	23501 Cinema Dr	12840 Riverside Dr
Valencia, CA 91355	Valencia, CA 91355	Valencia, CA 91355	Valley Village, CA 91607
(661) 259-3937	(818) 754-2090	(818) 754-2090	(818) 754-2090
Èmail:joellensanders@sbcgl	Email:dave_liao@laretina.co	Email:rahhalf@aol.com	Email:jsanchez@laretina.co
obal.net	m	NPI: 1881658615	m
NPI: 1588678791	NPI: 1962541847	License No: G78656	NPI: 1295736916
License No: A46407	License No: A112736	Cultural Competence	License No: G25107
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM;
PM	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:30 PM	AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:30 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-6:00 PM
Hopkins, Janet, Md ¹	Office Staff Language(s):	ARABIC;ARMENIAN;CHINE	Office Staff Language(s):
23501 Cinema Dr	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN	SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO	ARMENIAN; CHINESE; FAR
Valencia, CA 91355	ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU	REAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN;	OESE;HEBREW;KOREAN;
(818) 754-2090	SSIAN;SPANISH;	SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI	MANDAR;RUSSIAN;SPANI
NPI: 1952356438	CASTILIAN;TAI	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N	SH; CASTILIAN;TAI
License No: C51780	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N	_	LANGUAGES;TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N
Cultural Competence	_	Yelenskiy, Aleksandr, Md ⁷	
Training Completed: No	Nallasamy, Sudha, Md ¹	27420 Tourney Rd	Chu, Thomas, Md ¹
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	23838 Valencia Blvd	Valencia, CA 91355	12840 Riverside Dr
W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	Valencia, CA 91355	(661) 259-3937	Valley Village, CA 91607
08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	(661) 362-1240	Email:BILLING@HELMVISI	(818) 754-2090
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	NPI: 1558410506	ON.COM	NPI: 1760482806
AM-5:30 PM	License No: A121868	NPI: 1578981395	License No: G68694
Safe at home indicator: N	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	License No: A154577 Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
Jones-Gomberg Md, Sara,	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM;
Md ¹	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
27420 Tourney Rd	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	PM	08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00
Valencia, CA 91355	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00
(661) 259-3937	AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-6:00 PM
NPI: 1588723159 License No: 54269	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):
Cultural Competence			ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR
Training Completed: No			EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00			PANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI
PM			LANGUAGES;TAGALOG
Safe at home indicator: N			Safe at home indicator: N
Sale at Home Indicator. IN			

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Valley Village Dayani, Pouya, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr Valley Village, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 Email:pdayani@laretina.com NPI: 1336293406 License No: A109451 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Hopkins, Janet, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr Valley Village, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 NPI: 1952356438 License No: C51780 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-6:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Valley Village Liao, David, Md1 12840 Riverside Dr Valley Village, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 Email:dave liao@laretina.co NPI: 1962541847 License No: A112736 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; CHIN ESE;KOREAN;MANDAR;RU SSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES:TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Novack, Roger, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr Valley Village, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 Email:rognov@larentina.com License No: C32644 NPI: 1104828706 License No: G53779 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN; RUSSIAN; SPANISH; CASTILIAN:TAI

LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Valley Village Rahhal, Firas, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr Valley Village, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 Email:rahhalf@aol.com NPI: 1881658615 License No: G78656 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; ARMENIAN; CHINE SE;CHINESE;FRENCH;KO REAN; MANDAR; RUSSIAN; SPANISH: CASTILIAN:TAI LANGUAGES; TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N Reingold, Warren, Md¹ 12139 Riverside Dr Valley Village, CA 91607 (818) 763-3937 NPI: 1295797520 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Valley Village Reingold, Warren, Md¹ 12139 Riverside Dr Valley Village, CA 91607 (818) 763-3937 NPI: 1295797520 License No: C32644 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Roe, Richard, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr Valley Village, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 Email:roe.rick@laretina.com NPI: 1043412489 License No: A95880 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES:TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax; 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Valley Village

Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md¹ 12840 Riverside Dr Valley Village, CA 91607 (818) 754-2090 NPI: 1003861576 License No: A89087 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; CHINESE; KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN; TAI LANGUAGES: TAGALOG Safe at home indicator: N

Van Nuys

Andon, Victor, Od¹
7100 Van Nuys Blvd
Van Nuys, CA 91405
(818) 988-1111
NPI: 1811585300
License No: OPT34759
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-6:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Van Nuys

Andon, Victor, Od¹
7100 Van Nuys Blvd
Van Nuys, CA 91405
(818) 988-1111
NPI: 1811585300
License No: OPT34759
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM

Safe at home indicator: N
Andon, Victor, Od¹
7100 Van Nuys Blvd
Van Nuys, CA 91405

(818) 388-1111 NPI: 1811585300 License No: OPT34759 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-6:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Azarian, Narine, Od¹
7100 Van Nuys Blvd
Van Nuys, CA 91405
(818) 388-1111
NPI: 1578046546
License No: OPT34104
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;

W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00

AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Van Nuys

Azarian, Narine, Od¹ 7100 Van Nuys Blvd Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-1111 NPI: 1578046546 License No: OPT34104 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Bhakhrani, Sana, Od¹
7100 Van Nuys Blvd
Van Nuys, CA 91405
(818) 388-1111
NPI: 1275846966
License No: OPT14000
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-6:00 PM

Van Nuys

Bhakhrani, Sana, Od¹
7100 Van Nuys Blvd
Van Nuys, CA 91405
(818) 988-1111
NPI: 1275846966
License No: OPT14000
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-6:00 PM
Safe at home indicator: N

Burgher, Allegra, Od¹
7100 Van Nuys Blvd
Van Nuys, CA 91405
(818) 988-1111
NPI: 1881237873
License No: OPT34416
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-6:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Van Nuys	Van Nuys	Van Nuys	Van Nuys
Chae, Eunmi, Od ⁷	De La Pena, William, Md ¹	Dominguez, Charles, Od ¹	Fazio, Doreen, Md ¹
17631 Sherman Way	7100 Van Nuys Blvd	7100 Van Nuys Blvd	14914 Sherman Way
Van Nuys, CA 91406	Van Nuys, CA 91405	Van Nuys, CA 91405	Van Nuys, CA 91405
(818) 705-1001	(818) 988-1111	(818) 988-1111	(818) 787-2020
Email:INFO.NYSO@GMAIL.	Email:WDLPEYE@AOL.CO	NPI: 1063437507	NPI: 1831194398
COM	M	License No: OPT 12292 TPA	License No: G41260
NPI: 1003029505	NPI: 1598784415	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: 10123	License No: A31272	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00
PM	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00
Office Staff Language(s):	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00	AM-5:30 PM
KOREAN;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-2:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	ARMENIAN;POLISH;SPANI
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-2:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SH; CASTILIAN
De La Pena, William, Md ¹⁷	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
7100 Van Nuys Blvd	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Dominguez, Charles, Od ¹	Garcia, Eddie, Md ¹
Van Nuys, CA 91405	Safe at home indicator: N	7100 Van Nuys Blvd	7100 Van Nuys
(818) 988-1111	De La Pena, William, Md ¹	Van Nuys, CA 91405	Van Nuys, CA 91405
Email:PROVIDERS@COVE	7100 Van Nuys Blvd	(818) 988-1111	(818) 988-1111
NANTPP.COM	Van Nuys, CA 91405	NPI: 1063437507	NPI: 1164447678
NPI: 1598784415	(818) 988-1111	License No: OPT 12292 TPA	License No: G53767
License No: A31272	Email:WDLPEYE@AOL.CO	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	M	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1598784415	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	License No: A31272	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F
PM	Cultural Competence	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	AM-6:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Office Staff Language(s):	FRENCH;SPANISH;
	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN
	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
	AM-6:00 PM		
	Office Staff Language(s):		
	SPANISH; CASTILIAN		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Van Nuys	Van Nuys	Van Nuys	Van Nuys
Garcia, Eddie, Md ¹	Garcia, Eddie, Md ¹	Iriarte, Jeannette, Od ¹	Latto, Ira, Md ¹
7100 Van Nuys Blvd	7100 Van Nuys Blvd	13521 Sherman Way	14914 Sherman Way
Van Nuys, CA 91405	Van Nuys, CA 91405	Van Nuys, CA 91405	Van Nuys, CA 91405
(818) 988-1111	(818) 988-1111	(818) 764-5006	(818) 782-6841
NPI: 1164447678	NPI: 1164447678	Email:VISIONJI@AOL.COM	NPI: 1255417705
License No: G53767	License No: G53767	NPI: 1720069644	License No: G12260
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	License No: OPT8747	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 1:00 PM-5:30 PM;
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:30 AM-5:30 PM; TH
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-12:00 PM; F 08:30
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00
AM-6:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-12:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-2:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
FRENCH;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
CASTILIAN	FRENCH;SPANISH;	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	Latto, Ira, Md ¹
Garcia, Eddie, Md ¹⁷	Safe at home indicator: N	Latto, Ira, Md ¹	14914 Sherman Way
7100 Van Nuys Blvd	Gross, Brian, Md ¹	6850 Sepulveda Blvd	Van Nuys, CA 91405
Van Nuys, CA 91405	6815 Noble Ave	Van Nuys, CA 91405	(818) 787-2020
(818) 988-1111	Van Nuys, CA 91405	(818) 782-6841	NPI: 1255417705
Email:PROVIDERS@COVE	(818) 901-6600	NPI: 1255417705	License No: G12260
NANTPP.COM	NPI: 1083620066	License No: G12260	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1164447678	License No: G37513	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
License No: G53767	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00
PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:30 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N
		Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Van Nuys

Mandel, Benjamin, Md¹ 7100 Van Nuys Blvd Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-1111 Email:BenMandel@gmail.co m

NPI: 1396089678 License No: A127151 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N Mandel, Benjamin, Md¹ 7100 Van Nuys Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-1111

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Email:BenMandel@gmail.co

NPI: 1396089678 License No: A127151 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Van Nuvs

Mandel, Benjamin, Md¹⁷ 7100 Van Nuys Blvd Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-1111 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE NANTPP.COM NPI: 1396089678 License No: A127151 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mandel, Benjamin, Md¹ 7100 Van Nuys Blvd Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-1111 Email:BenMandel@gmail.co m NPI: 1396089678 License No: A127151 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

AM-2:00 PM

Van Nuvs

Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹⁷ 7100 Van Nuys Blvd Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-1111 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE NANTPP.COM NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹ 7100 Van Nuys Blvd Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-1111 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00

AM-2:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Van Nuys

Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹ 7100 Van Nuys Blvd Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-1111 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹ 7100 Van Nuys Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-1111 NPI: 1477572394

License No: A71074 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Van Nuys	Van Nuys	Van Nuys	Van Nuys
Mishima, Todd, Od ¹	Moayedpardazi, Hamideh,	Moayedpardazi, Hamideh,	Monderer, Bernard, Md ¹
7100 Van Nuys Blvd	Md ¹	Md ¹⁷	15211 Vanowen St
Van Nuys, CA 91405	7100 Van Nuys	7100 Van Nuys Blvd	Van Nuys, CA 91405
(818) 988-1111	Van Nuys, CA 91405	Van Nuys, CA 91405	(818) 997-3355
NPI: 1841215365	(818) 988-1111	(818) 988-1111	NPI: 1548289671
License No: 9700	NPI: 1386933240	Email:PROVIDERS@COVE	License No: G34153
Cultural Competence	License No: A137200	NANTPP.COM	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1386933240	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	License No: A137200	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F	Training Completed: No	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-6:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	PM	AM-6:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Moayedpardazi, Hamideh,	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Mishima, Todd, Od ¹	7100 Van Nuys Blvd	Moayedpardazi, Hamideh,	Monderer, Bernard, Md ¹
7100 Van Nuys Blvd	Van Nuys, CA 91405	Md ¹	15211 Vanowen St
Van Nuys, CA 91405	(818) 988-1111	7100 Van Nuys Blvd	Van Nuys, CA 91405
(818) 988-1111	NPI: 1386933240	Van Nuys, CA 91405	(818) 786-0710
NPI: 1841215365	License No: A137200	(818) 988-1111	NPI: 1548289671
License No: 9700	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1386933240	License No: G34153
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	License No: A137200	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-6:00 PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-3:30 PM
AM-2:00 PM		AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):		AM-2:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
SPANISH; CASTILIAN		Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N			

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Van Nuys	Van Nuys	Van Nuys	Van Nuys
Monderer, Bernard, Md ¹	Moore, Jan, Od ¹	Nguyen, Thien, Od ¹	Perez, Evelyn, Od ⁷
114624 Sherman Wy	14434 Hamlin St	7100 Van Nuys Blvd	7100 Van Nuys Blvd
Van Nuys, CA 91405	Van Nuys, CA 91401	Van Nuys, CA 91405	Van Nuys, CA 91405
(818) 786-0710	(818) 785-4040	(818) 988-1111	(818) 988-1111
NPI: 1548289671	NPI: 1891874731	NPI: 1568471373	Email:PROVIDERS@COVE
License No: G34153	License No: OPT8910	License No: 13098	NANTPP.COM
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1124101084
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: 10155
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	PM
AM-5:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	AM-6:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	HEBREW;SIGN	SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	LANGUAGES;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	Perez, Evelyn, Od ¹
Monderer, Bernard, Md ¹	CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	7100 Van Nuys Blvd
14624 Sherman Way	Safe at home indicator: N	Nguyen, Thien Thu, Od ⁷	Van Nuys, CA 91405
Van Nuys, CA 91405	Moore, J. Solomon, Od ⁷	7100 Van Nuys Blvd	(818) 988-1111
(818) 786-0710	14434 Hamlin St	Van Nuys, CA 91405	Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net
NPI: 1548289671	Van Nuys, CA 91401	(818) 988-1111	NPI: 1124101084
License No: G34153	(818) 785-4040	Email:PROVIDERS@COVE	License No: OPT10155
Cultural Competence	Email:DRJMOORE613@SB	NANTPP.COM	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	CGLOBAL.NET	NPI: 1568471373	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	NPI: 1891874731	License No: 13098	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	License No: 8910	Cultural Competence	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00
AM-5:00 PM	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	PM	AM-6:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	PM	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	HEBREW;SIGN LANGUAGES;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
	CASTILIAN		
	OASTILIAN		

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Van Nuys	Van Nuys	Van Nuys	Van Nuys
Perez, Evelyn, Od ¹	Ruiz, Carolina, Od ¹	Sanchez, Adriana, Od ¹	Savetsky, Michael, Md ¹
7100 Van Nuys Blvd	7100 Van Nuys Blvd	7100 Van Nuys Blvd	7100 Van Nuys
Van Nuys, CA 91405	Van Nuys, CA 91405	Van Nuys, CA 91405	Van Nuys, CA 91405
(818) 388-1111	(818) 988-1111	(818) 988-1111	(818) 988-1111
Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net	NPI: 1104404201	NPI: 1902231194	NPI: 1255598819
NPI: 1124101084	License No: OPT34952	License No: OPT14769	License No: A121085
License No: OPT10155	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F
W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM
AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-6:00 PM	AM-6:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-6:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Office Staff Language(s):	Salib, George, Md ¹	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	7100 Van Nuys Blvd	Safe at home indicator: N	Savetsky, Michael, Md ¹
Safe at home indicator: N	Van Nuys, CA 91405	Sanchez, Adriana, Od ¹	7100 Van Nuys Blvd
Rajacich, George, Md ¹	(818) 988-1111	7100 Van Nuys Blvd	Van Nuys, CA 91405
14914 Sherman Way	NPI: 1962427468	Van Nuys, CA 91405	(818) 988-1111
Van Nuys, CA 91405	License No: A 71222	(818) 988-1111	NPI: 1255598819
(818) 787-2020	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1902231194	License No: A121085
NPI: 1962407593	Training Completed: No	License No: OPT14769	Cultural Competence
License No: G44103	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM;	AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH	AM-6:00 PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00
08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00
AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00	ARABIC;FRENCH;SPANIS	AM-5:00 PM; SU 08:00	AM-2:00 PM
AM-5:30 PM	H; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG	AM-2:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
		SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Van Nuys Ung, Susan, Od⁷ 7100 Van Nuys Blvd Van Nuys, CA 91405

(818) 988-1111 Email:PROVIDERS@COVE

NANTPP.COM NPI: 1679582225 License No: 12206 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Ung, Susan, Od¹

7100 Van Nuys Blvd Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-1111

NPI: 1679582225

License No: OPT 12206 TPA NPI: 1427279322 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00

AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Van Nuys

Villegas, Rex. Od1 14914 Sherman Way Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 787-2020

Email:rex.villegas@gmail.co

NPI: 1992746275 License No: OPT12668 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00

AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:30 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Vosoghi, Houman, Md¹ 14914 Sherman Way

Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 787-2020 License No: A106514 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:30 PM: License No: 34528 W 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:30 PM; S 08:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:30 PM

Van Nuvs

Vu. Tonv. Od¹ 7100 Van Nuys Blvd Van Nuys, CA 91405

(818) 988-1111 NPI: 1942221346

License No: OPT11285 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;

W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00

AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH;

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Zamarripa, Selene, Od⁷ 7100 Van Nuys Blvd

Van Nuvs. CA 91405 (818) 988-1111

Email:PROVIDERS@COVE NANTPP.COM

NPI: 1285250415

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Van Nuys

Zamarripa, Selene, Od¹ 7100 Van Nuys Blvd Van Nuys, CA 91405

(818) 988-1111

Email:angel.seymour@cove

nantpp.com NPI: 1285250415 License No: 34528 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;

W 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 09:00

AM-6:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Venice

Simon, Keith, Od¹

604 Rose Ave Venice, CA 90291 (310) 392-8636

NPI: 1821069311 License No: OPT10592

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-2:00 PM;

W 08:00 AM-2:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-2:00 PM; F 08:00

AM-2:00 PM: S 08:00

AM-6:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Simon, Keith, Od¹

604 Rose Ave Venice, CA 90291 (310) 392-8636

NPI: 1821069311 License No: OPT10592

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax; 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Walnut

Ton. Lieu. Od⁷

(909) 869-9448

355 S Lemon Ave

Walnut, CA 91789

NPI: 1023009693

License No: 10557

PM

SPANISH:

NAMESE

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Walnut Joe, Jonathan, Od⁷ 20687 Amar Rd Walnut, CA 91789 (909) 468-9622 Email:DRJJOE@EARTHLIN K.COM NPI: 1316036908 License No: 9905 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMSafe at home indicator: N Larino, Carmela, Od⁷ 18800 Amar Rd Walnut, CA 91789 (626) 965-3878 Email:DRLARINO@YAHOO. Amini, Payam, Md¹ COM NPI: 1083771158 License No: 10504TPA **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Office Staff Language(s):

CHINESE; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN:TAGALOG

Safe at home indicator: N

PM

West Covina 1135 S Sunset Ave West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 224-9990 Email:pamini@caleye.biz NPI: 1205036456 License No: A107595 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; ARMENIAN; FARO ESE;KOREAN;RUSSIAN;SP ANISH; CASTILIAN:TAGALOG:VIET

Safe at home indicator: N

West Covina Camara, David, Od¹ 1135 S Sunset Ave West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 224-9990 Email:FAMILYOPTOMETRY Email:DCAMARA@CALEY OFWALNUT@YAHOO.COM E.BIZ NPI: 1437110749 License No: OPT10484 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH Office Staff Language(s): 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Chang, Melinda, Md¹ 1300 S Sunset Ave West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 338-9915 Email:mchang@chla.usc.ed NPI: 1942597133 License No: A124253 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

West Covina Cheng, Dennis, Od⁷ 2707 E Valley Blvd West Covina, CA 91792 (626) 839-1800 Email:CHRISTIANEYECAR E@YAHOO.COM NPI: 1497817886 License No: 9221 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 Office Staff Language(s): **CHINESE** Safe at home indicator: N Cheung, James, Od1 4141 S Nogales St West Covina, CA 91792 (626) 839-1010 Email:drfashioneye@yahoo. com NPI: 1780734152 License No: 11619 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:30 AM-6:30 PM; W 09:30 AM-6:30 PM; TH 09:30 AM-6:30 PM; F 09:30 AM-6:30 PM; S 09:30 AM-6:30 PM

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

CHINESE

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Molina Vision

West Covina	West Covina	West Covina	West Covina
Cheung, James, Od ⁷	Corona, Fabian, Od ¹	Fuerst, Nicole, Md ¹	Hsu, Vincent, Od ⁷
4141 S Nogales St	1026 W West Covina Pkwy	1135 S Sunset Ave	236 S Citrus St
West Covina, CA 91792	West Covina, CA 91790	West Covina, CA 91790	West Covina, CA 91791
(626) 839-1010	(626) 962-5868	(626) 962-6924	(626) 935-8886
Email:DRFASHIONEYE@Y	Email:FABIANCORONA.OD	NPI: 1871835355	Email:DRVINCENTHSU@G
AHOO.COM	@GMAIL.COM	License No: A161508	MAIL.COM
NPI: 1780734152	NPI: 1821401886	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1033152624
License No: 11619	License No: OPT14923	Training Completed: No	License No: 12985
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE;SPANISH;	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	CHINESE;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN;TAGALOG	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	Fuerst, David, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N
Chu, Selena, Od ¹	1135 S Sunset Ave	Gregory, Anthony, Md ¹	Huang, Jeffrey, Do ¹
1135 S Sunset Ave	West Covina, CA 91790	1135 S Sunset Ave	1135 S Sunset Ave
West Covina, CA 91790	(626) 962-6924	West Covina, CA 91790	West Covina, CA 91790
(626) 224-9990	NPI: 1851376511	(626) 224-9990	(626) 224-9990
Email:CVOLBY@CALEYEM	License No: G47430	Email:agregory@caleya.biz	NPI: 1124274998
S.COM	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1467784389	License No: 20A11984
NPI: 1164787628	Training Completed: No	License No: A140370	Cultural Competence
License No: OPT33549	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	CHINESE;KOREAN;MANDA
Office Staff Language(s):		SPANISH; CASTILIAN	R;SPANISH;
CHINESE;TAI LANGUAGES		Safe at home indicator: N	CASTILIAN;TAI
Safe at home indicator: N			LANGUAGES

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

West Covina

Lin, Kristie, Md¹
1135 S Sunset Ave
West Covina, CA 91790
(626) 653-9395
Email:klin@retina2020.com

NPI: 1184801557 License No: A114433 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE;CROA TIAN;MANDAR;SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Luke, Priscilla, Md¹
1135 S Sunset Ave
West Covina, CA 91790
(626) 224-9990
NPI: 1902003213
License No: A107548
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):

CASTILIAN; TAGALOG; THAI Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH:

West Covina

Martinez, Jessika, Od⁷ 450 N Azusa Ave Ste A West Covina, CA 91791 (626) 966-6287 Email:SONSOFSOCKS@A OL.COM

Molina Vision

West Covina

NPI: 1568547982 License No: 10375 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Masuyama, Lisa, Od¹ 1026 W West Covina Pkwy West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 962-5868 NPI: 1396226395 License No: 34080

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Masuyama, Lisa, Od⁷ 1026 W West Covina Pkwy West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 962-5868

Email: C.MOORE@GOLDEN OPTOMETRIC.COM NPI: 1396226395 License No: 34080 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PΜ

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Moore. Lori. Md¹ 1900 W Garvey Ave S West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 960-1402 NPI: 1972510196 License No: G57630 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Ngai, Philip, Md¹
1250 S Sunset Ave
West Covina, CA 91790
(626) 960-3741
NPI: 1649614215
License No: A135894
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM

Office Staff Language(s):
MANDAR;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Nguyen, Huy, Md¹ 1135 S Sunset Ave

West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 653-9395
NPI: 1497140446
License No: A161710
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
VIETNAMESE
Safe at home indicator: N

Nguyen, Huy, Md¹
1135 S Sunset Ave
West Covina, CA 91790
(626) 635-9395
NPI: 1497140446
License No: A161710
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

VIETNAMESE

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Nguyen, Phong Quoc, Od
2402 S Azusa Ave
West Covina, CA 91792
(626) 810-4535
Email:INFO@PACIFIC-OPT
OMETRY.COM
NPI: 1710972195
License No: 11932
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TAGALOG;VIE
NAMESE
Safe at home indicator: N
Ong, Olivia, Md ¹ 1135 S Sunset Ave
West Covina, CA 91790
(626) 224-9990
Email:CredentialingCA@op
um.com
NPI: 1124021688
License No: A66933
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
BURMESE;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

West Covina

West Covina Patel, Jay, Md¹ 1135 S Sunset Ave West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 224-9990 T Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1194958959 License No: A127433 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 T AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): GUJARATI;HINDI;POLISH;S PANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Patel, Deval, Od⁷ 2233 E Garvey Ave N t West Covina, CA 91791 (626) 600-9486 Email:FUNZONEVISION@G Office Staff Language(s): MAIL.COM NPI: 1265673156 License No: 12526 M; Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

West Covina Ramkumar, Hema, Md¹ 1135 S Sunset Ave West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 814-1134 NPI: 1184919524 License No: A121980 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Ruezga, Sandra, Od¹ 1026 W Covina Pkwy West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 962-5868 Email:sandraruezga@yahoo. com NPI: 1083040992 License No: OPT14617 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 10:00 AM-4:00 PM SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Ruezga, Sandra, Od⁷ 1026 W West Covina Pkwy West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 962-5868 Email: C.MOORE@GOLDEN OPTOMETRIC.COM NPI: 1083040992 License No: OPT14617 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PMOffice Staff Language(s):

West Covina Shaw. Minh. Od¹ 1135 S Sunset Ave West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 224-9990 NPI: 1558526988 License No: OPT13540 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N Sung, Jenny, Od¹ 1026 W Covina Pkwy West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 962-5868 NPI: 1316249345 License No: OPT14001 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 10:00 AM-4:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN** Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

AM-8:00 PM; SU 08:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-4:00 PM

Molina Vision

West Covina	West Covina	West Covina	West Covina
Sung, Jenny, Od ⁷ 1026 W West Covina Pkwy West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 962-5868 Email:C.MOORE@GOLDEN OPTOMETRIC.COM NPI: 1316249345 License No: 14001 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Tran, Jennie, Od ¹ 1135 S Sunset Ave West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 224-9990 Email:jtran@caleye.biz NPI: 1851600175 License No: OPT14276 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;SPANI SH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Verma, Rohan, Md¹ 1135 S Sunset Ave West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 653-9395 NPI: 1619362548 License No: A145838 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Villegas, Rex, Od¹ 1135 S Sunset Ave West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 224-9990 Email:rex.villegas@gmail.co m NPI: 1992746275 License No: OPT12668 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Warner, Michael, Md¹ 1135 S Sunset Ave West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 224-9990 Email:JGARCES@AZULVIS ION.COM NPI: 1265458293 License No: C52765 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Wong, Andrew, Od² 1026 W West Covina Pkwy West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 962-5868 Email:C.MOORE@GOLDEN OPTOMETRIC.COM NPI: 1336336304 License No: 13133 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Wong, Andrew, Od¹ 1026 W West Covina Pkwy West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 962-5868 NPI: 1336336304 License No: OPT13133 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Wu, Meng-Hua, Od¹ 420 S Glendora Ave West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 919-5724 NPI: 1487175584 License No: OPT33684 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N Wu, Meng-Hua, Od¹ 420 S Glendora Ave West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 919-4333 NPI: 1487175584 License No: OPT33684 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

West Covina

Wu, Roger, Od⁷ 2707 E Valley Blvd West Covina, CA 91792 (626) 810-3398 Email:CONCORDMEC@HO

TMAIL.COM
NPI: 1063400604
License No: 10971
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM

Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Wu, Roger, Od¹

2707 E Valley Blvd West Covina, CA 91792 (626) 810-3398 NPI: 1063400604 License No: OPT10971 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

CHINESE;KOREAN;SPANIS H; CASTILIAN;TAI LANGUAGES

Office Staff Language(s):

Safe at home indicator: N

West Covina

Yang, Patty, Od⁷
1026 W West Covina Pkwy
West Covina, CA 91790
(626) 962-5868
Email:C.MOORE@GOLDEN
OPTOMETRIC.COM
NPI: 1174972681
License No: 33377
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
PM
Office Staff Language(s):

West Hills

Abbassi, Sam, Md¹7345 Medical Center Dr Ste
320

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

West Hills, CA 91307 (818) 452-5699 NPI: 1881937720 License No: A133231 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

West Hills

Aizuss, David, Md¹
7230 Medical Center Dr
West Hills, CA 91307
(818) 346-8118
NPI: 1346221728
License No: G44840
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):
ARABIC;ARMENIAN;KORE

AN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN;TURKISH;VIET

NAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Baskin, Mark, Md¹

7300 Medical Center Dr
West Hills, CA 91307
(818) 981-2050
NPI: 1447200498
License No: G30252
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):

SH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

ARABIC:ARMENIAN:SPANI

West Hills

Choi. Daniel. Md^{1 7}

7301 Medical Center Dr West Hills, CA 91307 (818) 583-9115 Email:CREDENTIALING@A ZULVISION.COM NPI: 1679078216 License No: A178466 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN;SPANISH;

CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Davidorf, Jonathan, Md¹
7320 Woodlake Ave
West Hills, CA 91307
(818) 883-0112
NPI: 1023105160
License No: G77298
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

West Hills Davidorf, Jonathan, Md¹ 7320 Woodlake Ave West Hills, CA 91307

(818) 883-0112 NPI: 1023105160 License No: G77298 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Elkins, Brad, Md¹ 7230 Medical Center Dr

West Hills, CA 91307 (818) 346-8118 NPI: 1467433037 License No: G75169 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC; ARMENIAN; KORE AN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

West Hills

Goldenberg, Viktoriya, Od⁷ 6433 Fallbrook Ave West Hills, CA 91307 (818) 703-1410 Email:WESTHILLSOPTOME NPI: 1003880261 TRY@GMAIL.COM NPI: 1538290929 License No: 12754 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

Goldenberg, Viktoriya, Od¹ 6433 Fallbrook Ave

West Hills, CA 91307 (818) 703-1410 NPI: 1538290929 License No: 12754 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

Graditor, Marshall, Md¹

7345 Medical Center Dr Ste 320 West Hills, CA 91307

(818) 452-5699 NPI: 1275591349 License No: G38911 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00

PM

Safe at home indicator: N

West Hills

Karlin, Jamshyd, Md¹ 7301 Medical Center Dr West Hills, CA 91307 (818) 593-2191 License No: G33163 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Kim, David, Md¹

7320 Woodlake Ave West Hills, CA 91307 (626) 447-7008 NPI: 1952320574 License No: A79690 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM

Office Staff Language(s): **KOREAN**

Safe at home indicator: N

West Hills

Kramar, Mark, Md¹ 7230 Medical Center Dr West Hills, CA 91307 (818) 346-8118 NPI: 1174568414 License No: A90863 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM: TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N

Saulny, Stanley, Md¹ 7230 Medical Center Dr West Hills, CA 91307 (818) 346-8118 NPI: 1538140108 License No: A68520 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

West Hills	Whittier	Whittier	Whittier
Voros, Victoria, Od ⁷ 6418 Platt Ave West Hills, CA 91307 (818) 888-1098 Email:EOPTOMETRY6418 @GMAIL.COM NPI: 1922150606 License No: 10746 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): HUNGARIAN;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Zeegen, Peter, Md ¹ 7230 Medical Center Dr West Hills, CA 91307 (818) 346-8118 NPI: 1578544144 License No: A23555 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Adame, Aaron, Od ⁷ 6537 Greenleaf Ave Whittier, CA 90601 (562) 698-9583 Email:AGOLF2000@AOL.C OM NPI: 1982782322 License No: 8410 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Ardaya, David, Od ¹ 11245 Washington Blvd Whittier, CA 90606 (562) 692-1208 NPI: 1356370712 License No: OPT12724 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Ardaya, David, Od¹ 11245 Washington Blvd Whittier, CA 90606 (562) 692-1208 NPI: 1356370712 License No: OPT12724 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-7:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-7:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-6:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Ardaya, David, Od² 11245 Washington Blvd Whittier, CA 90606 (562) 692-1208 Email:C.MOORE@GOLDEN OPTOMETRIC.COM NPI: 1356370712 License No: 12724 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Chavez, Evelynne, Od ⁷ 11245 Washington Blvd Whittier, CA 90606 (562) 692-1208 Email:C.MOORE@GOLDEN OPTOMETRIC.COM NPI: 1124588165 License No: 34371 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Dayani, Pouya, Md ¹ 14350 Whittier Blvd Whittier, CA 90605 (562) 696-2622 Email:pdayani@laretina.com NPI: 1336293406 License No: A109451 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;CHINESE;KOR EAN;MANDAR;RUSSIAN;S PANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Whittier	Whittier	Whittier	Whittier
De La Pena, William, Md ¹	Garcia, Eddie, Md ¹	Giebel, Jana, Od ⁷	Gonzalez, Justine, Od ¹
7749 Painter Ave	7749 Painter Ave	7749 Painter Ave	11245 Washington Blvd
Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90606
(562) 945-6391	(562) 945-6391	(562) 945-7300	(562) 692-1208
Email:WDLPEYE@AOL.CO	NPI: 1164447678	Email:EYECARE@POOLSA	NPI: 1457889776
M	License No: G53767	ADVISION.COM	License No: 33674
NPI: 1598784415	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1902357296	Cultural Competence
License No: A31272	Training Completed: No	License No: 15254	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;
Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-7:00 PM; TH
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	AM-7:00 PM; S 09:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-6:00 PM; SU 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-6:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM	FRENCH;SPANISH;	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):
Office Staff Language(s):	CASTILIAN	Gonzalez, Justine, Od ⁷	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	11245 Washington Blvd	Safe at home indicator: N
Safe at home indicator: N	Garcia, Eddie, Md¹	Whittier, CA 90606	Grant, Scott, Md ¹
Dominguez, Charles, Od ¹	7749 Painter Ave	(562) 692-1208	6319 S Greenleaf Ave
7749 Painter Ave	Whittier, CA 90602	Email:C.MOORE@GOLDEN	Whittier, CA 90601
Whittier, CA 90602	(323) 728-5500	OPTOMETRIC.COM	(562) 945-2468
(562) 945-6391	NPI: 1164447678	NPI: 1457889776	NPI: 1194762310
NPI: 1063437507	License No: G53767	License No: 33674	License No: G32479
License No: OPT 12292 TPA	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Training Completed: No	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F	PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM
AM-5:00 PM	FRENCH;SPANISH;		Safe at home indicator: N
Office Staff Language(s):	CASTILIAN		
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N		
Safe at home indicator: N			

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Whittier	Whittier	Whittier	Whittier			
Jivrajka, Renu, Md ¹	Jivrajka, Renu, Md¹	Jivrajka, Renu, Md¹	Khanna, Sandeep, Md ¹			
7957 Painter Ave	7957 Painter Ave	7957 Painter Ave	12484 Washington Blvd			
Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90602			
(562) 464-0590	(310) 638-9391	(562) 945-2793	(323) 526-7273			
NPI: 1144452152	NPI: 1144452152	NPI: 1144452152	Email:LA_EYEMD@HOTMA			
License No: A113389	License No: A113389	License No: A113389	IL.COM			
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1366514044			
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	License No: A48969			
Hours: TH 09:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence			
PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No			
Office Staff Language(s):	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;			
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH			
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-1:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00			
Jivrajka, Renu, Md ¹	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00			
7957 Painter Ave	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM			
Whittier, CA 90602	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):			
(562) 464-0590	Jivrajka, Renu, Md ¹	Jivrajka, Renu, Md ¹	HINDI;SPANISH;			
NPI: 1144452152	7957 Painter Ave	7957 Painter Ave	CASTILIAN			
License No: A113389	Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90602	Safe at home indicator: N			
Cultural Competence	(562) 464-0590	(626) 653-9395	Khanna, Sandeep, Md ¹			
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1144452152	NPI: 1144452152	12480 Washington Blvd			
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: A113389	License No: A113389	Whittier, CA 90606			
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	(844) 211-5462			
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Email:LA_EYEMD@HOTMA			
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: TH 09:00 AM-5:00	IL.COM			
AM-5:00 PM	PM	PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM	NPI: 1366514044			
Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	License No: A48969			
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Cultural Competence			
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	Training Completed: No			
			Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;			
			W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH			
			08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00			
			AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00			
			AM-5:00 PM			
			Office Staff Language(s):			
			HINDI;SPANISH;			
			CASTILIAN			
			Safe at home indicator: N			

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Whittier	Whittier	Whittier	Whittier	
Lee, Luann, Od ¹	Lee, Luann, Od ⁷	Lin, Ivy, Od ¹	Mandel, Benjamin, Md ¹	
7957 Painter Ave	7957 Painter Ave	11245 Washington Blvd	7749 Painter Ave	
Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90606	Whittier, CA 90602	
(562) 945-2793	(562) 464-0590	(562) 692-1208	(562) 945-6391	
NPI: 1144210980	Email:ADMIN@SHAMMASE	NPI: 1255325809	Email:BenMandel@gmail.co	
License No: OPT12118	YE.COM	License No: OPT12327	m	
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1144210980	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1396089678	
Training Completed: No	License No: 12118	Training Completed: No	License No: A127151	
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	Cultural Competence	
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-7:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	PM	AM-7:00 PM; S 09:00	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-6:00 PM; SU 08:00	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	
Office Staff Language(s):	ARABIC;FRENCH;SPANIS	AM-6:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	H; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	
Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	MANDAR;SPANISH;	Office Staff Language(s):	
Lee, Luann, Od ¹	Lin, Kristie, Md¹	CASTILIAN	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	
7957 Painter Ave	7957 Painter Ave	Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N	
Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90602	Lin, Ivy, Od ⁷	Mandel, Benjamin, Md ¹ 7749 Painter Ave Whittier, CA 90602 (323) 728-5500	
(310) 638-9391	(626) 653-9395	11245 Washington Blvd	7749 Painter Ave	
NPI: 1144210980	Email:klin@retina2020.com	Whittier, CA 90606	Whittier, CA 90602	
License No: OPT12118	NPI: 1184801557	(562) 692-1208	(323) 728-5500	
Cultural Competence	License No: A114433	Email: C.MOORE@GOLDEN	Email:BenMandel@gmail.co	
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	OPTOMETRIC.COM	m	
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1255325809	NPI: 1396089678	
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: 12327	License No: A127151	
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	
AM-1:00 PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	
Office Staff Language(s):	AM-5:00 PM	PM	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F	
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	
Safe at home indicator: N	CHINESE;CHINESE;CROA	CHINESE;SPANISH;	AM-5:00 PM	
	TIAN;MANDAR;SPANISH;	CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):	
	CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	
	Safe at home indicator: N		Safe at home indicator: N	

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Whittier	Whittier	Whittier	Whittier
Whittier Mayberry, Melissa, Md ¹ 7749 Painter Ave Whittier, CA 90602 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):	Whittier Mishima, Todd, Od ¹ 7749 Painter Ave Whittier, CA 90602 (562) 945-6391 NPI: 1841215365 License No: 9700 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM	Whittier Moayedpardazi, Hamideh, Md¹ 7749 Painter Ave Whittier, CA 90602 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1386933240 License No: A137200 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM	Whittier Nguyen, Meggie, Od¹ 7749 Painter Ave Whittier, CA 90602 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1649552548 License No: OPT15342TLG Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE
SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Mayberry, Melissa, Md¹ 7749 Painter Ave Whittier, CA 90602 (562) 945-6391 NPI: 1477572394 License No: A71074 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Moayedpardazi, Hamideh, Md¹ 7749 Painter Ave Whittier, CA 90602 (562) 945-6391 NPI: 1386933240 License No: A137200 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Nguyen, Meggie, Od ¹ 7749 Painter Ave Whittier, CA 90602 (323) 728-5500 NPI: 1649552548 License No: OPT15342TLG Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N	Safe at home indicator: N Nguyen, Thien, Od ¹ 7749 Painter Ave Whittier, CA 90602 (562) 945-6391 NPI: 1568471373 License No: 13098 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN;VIETNAMESE Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Whittier	Whittier	Whittier	Whittier
Nguyen, Huy, Md ¹	Okie, Theodore, Md ¹	Pennino, Anna, Od ¹	Poolsaad, Aaronshawn,
8135 Painter Ave	7957 Pianter Ave	11245 Washington Blvd	Od ⁷
Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90606	7749 Painter Ave
(626) 653-9395	(562) 464-0590	(562) 692-1208	Whittier, CA 90602
NPI: 1497140446	NPI: 1629184098	NPI: 1962495408	(562) 945-7300
License No: A161710	License No: G8937	License No: OPT9996	Email:EYECARE@POOLSA
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	ADVISION.COM
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	NPI: 1194108084
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	License No: 15269
PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM	Cultural Competence
Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):	Training Completed: No
VIETNAMESE	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	PM
Nguyen, Meggie, Od ¹	Office Staff Language(s):	Perez, Evelyn, Od ¹	Office Staff Language(s):
7749 Painter Ave	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	7749 Painter Ave	THAI
Whittier, CA 90602	Safe at home indicator: N	Whittier, CA 90602	Safe at home indicator: N
(562) 945-6391	Pennino, Anna, Od ¹	(562) 945-6391	Sadri, Ehsan, Md ¹
NPI: 1649552548	11245 Washington Blvd	Email:epsod@sbcglobal.net	11245 E Washington Blvd
License No: OPT15342TLG	Whittier, CA 90606	NPI: 1124101084	11245 E Washington Blvd Whittier, CA 90605
Cultural Competence	(562) 692-1208	License No: OPT10155	(562) 692-1208
Training Completed: No	NPI: 1962495408	Cultural Competence	Email:A.LOPEZ@VISIONAR
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	License No: OPT9996	Training Completed: No	YEYEINSTITUTE.COM ≥
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Cultural Competence	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	NPI: 1114025780
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Training Completed: No	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	License No: A87053
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Hours: T 09:00 AM-6:00 PM;	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Cultural Competence
AM-5:00 PM	W 08:00 AM-7:00 PM; TH	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):	09:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00	AM-5:00 PM	Hours: T 08:00 AM-6:00 PM;
SPANISH;	AM-7:00 PM; S 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	W 08:00 AM-7:00 PM; TH
CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE	AM-6:00 PM; SU 08:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	08:00 AM-6:00 PM; F 08:00
Safe at home indicator: N	AM-6:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-7:00 PM; S 08:00
Nguyen, Huy, Md ¹	Office Staff Language(s):		AM-6:00 PM; SU 07:00
7957 Painter Ave	SPANISH; CASTILIAN		AM-3:00 PM
Whittier, CA 90602	Safe at home indicator: N		Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN
(562) 464-0590			Safe at home indicator: N
NPI: 1497140446			Sale at nome indicator. IN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

License No: A161710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s):

VIETNAMESE

Safe at home indicator: N

Whittier	Whittier	Whittier
		Shammas, Maya, Md ¹
		7957 Painter Ave
•	•	Whittier, CA 90602
` '	` '	(310) 638-9391
		NPI: 1649438763
		License No: A113118
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1770698854	Cultural Competence
	License No: A30800	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	Training Completed: No	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	PM	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM	Office Staff Language(s):	AM-1:00 PM
Office Staff Language(s):	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Safe at home indicator: N	SPANISH; CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N	Shammas, Maya, Md ¹	Safe at home indicator: N
Shammas, Mava, Md ¹	7957 Painter Ave	Shammas, Hanna, Md ¹
	Whittier, CA 90602	7957 Painter Ave
Whittier, CA 90602	•	Whittier, CA 90602
•		(562) 464-0590
` '		NPI: 1770698854
License No: A113118	Cultural Competence	License No: A30800
	•	Cultural Competence
•	•	Training Completed: No
• .	•	Hours: TH 09:00 AM-5:00
	•	PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM
•	•	Office Staff Language(s):
3 3 ()	•	ARABIC;FRENCH;SPANIS
•		H; CASTILIAN
The attraction indicator in	5 5 ()	Safe at home indicator: N
	Safe at home indicator: N	Caro at nome majorion in
	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	Sanchez, Adriana, Od¹ 7749 Painter Ave Whittier, CA 90602 (562) 945-6391 NPI: 1902231194 License No: OPT14769 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Shammas, Maya, Md¹ 7957 Painter Ave Whittier, CA 90602 (562) 464-0590 NPI: 1649438763 License No: A30800 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00 PM Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Shammas, Maya, Md¹ 7957 Painter Ave Whittier, CA 90602 (562) 464-0590 NPI: 1649438763 License No: A113118 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; T 09:00 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

	- INOINIA	- VISIOII	
Whittier	Whittier	Whittier	Whittier
Shammas, Hanna, Md ¹	Shammas, Maya, Md ¹	Sheffer, Albert, Md ¹	Shih, Chun-Chieh, Od ¹
7957 Painter Ave	7957 Painter Ave	7749 Painter Ave	16170 Leffingwell Rd
Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90602	Whittier, CA 90603
(562) 945-2793	(626) 653-9395	(562) 945-6391	(562) 947-6789
NPI: 1770698854	NPI: 1649438763	NPI: 1992738603	NPI: 1881850808
License No: A30800	License No: A113118	License No: A34261	License No: OPT13565
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: TH 09:00 AM-5:00	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	PM .
09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00	Office Staff Language(s):	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Office Staff Language(s):
AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	SPANISH; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	CHINESE;MANDAR;TAI
AM-5:00 PM	Safe at home indicator: N	AM-5:00 PM	LANGUAGES
Office Staff Language(s):	Shammas, Hanna, Md ¹	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N
ARABIC;FRENCH;SPANIS	7957 Painter Ave	ARABIC;FRENCH;HEBRE	Shih, Jack, Od ⁷
H; CASTILIAN	Whittier, CA 90602	W;SPANISH; CASTILIAN	16170 Leffingwell Rd
Safe at home indicator: N	(562) 464-0590	Safe at home indicator: N	Whittier, CA 90603
Shammas, Maya, Md ^{1 7}	NPI: 1770698854	Sheffer, Albert, Md ¹	(562) 947-6789
7957 Painter Ave	License No: A30800	7749 Painter Ave	Email:OPTOVISIONCARE@
Whittier, CA 90602	Cultural Competence	Whittier, CA 90602	HOTMAIL.COM
(562) 464-0590	Training Completed: No	(323) 728-5500	NPI: 1881850808
Email:ADMIN@SHAMMASE	Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;	NPI: 1992738603	License No: 13565
YE.COM	W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH	License No: A34261	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1649438763	08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
License No: A113118	AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00	Training Completed: No	Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00
Cultural Competence	AM-5:00 PM	Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM;	PM
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s):	W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F	Office Staff Language(s):
Hours: M - F 9:00 AM-5:00	ARABIC;FRENCH;SPANIS	09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00	CHINESE;SPANISH;
PM	H; CASTILIAN	AM-5:00 PM	CASTILIAN
Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N	Office Staff Language(s):	Safe at home indicator: N

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

ARABIC; FRENCH; HEBRE

W;SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Safe at home indicator: N

Winnetka

Pak, Wonkyu, Md¹
20061 Saticoy St
Winnetka, CA 91306
(747) 206-5288
NPI: 1376542894
License No: G59023
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM;
W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH
08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00
AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00
AM-5:00 PM

CASTILIAN
Safe at home indicator: N

Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN; SPANISH;

Maadland II:lla

Woodland Hills

Arenson, Kenneth, Md¹ 6325 Topanga Canyon Blvd Woodland Hills, CA 91367

(818) 340-5600 NPI: 1639189434 License No: A28845 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 09:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 09:00

Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM

Woodland Hills

Keating, Patrick, Md¹ 6325 Topanga Canyon Blvd Woodland Hills, CA 91367

(818) 704-5990 NPI: 1750325882 License No: A24231 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Hours: T 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; W 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; TH 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; F 08:00 AM-5:00 PM; S 08:00

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Safe at home indicator: N

AM-5:00 PM

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Provider directory code	Description directory code
LCS	Licensed Clinical Social Worker
MD	Psychiatry
DO	Psychiatry
MFT	Licensed Marriage and Family Therapist
APR/ARN	Advanced Registered Nurse
RN	Registered Nurse
ВСВ	Qualified Autism Service Provider
BCD	Qualified Autism Service Provider
BCA	Qualified Autism Service Professional
LCP	Professional Clinical Counselor (LPCC)
PSY	Psychologist – PHD-Level

The table below is a list of footnotes used in this section.

¹Board-certified.

³Accepting existing Molina patients at this time.

 $^{5}\mbox{Not}$ accepting new Molina patients at this time.

⁷Accepting new Molina patients.

⁸Available by referral only.

⁹Available only through a hospital or facility.

*Not accepting Molina patients.

Agoura Hills

ASHLEY FARAG.BCBA1

3976 Tarrytown Ln, Agoura Hills, CA 91301 (951) 217-6326 NPI: 1467887604 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-13935

Alhambra

ALISA BADRYAN, BCBA1

1000 S Fremont Ave, Unit 20 Bldg A10 Ste 10300 Alhambra, CA 91803 (626) 759-5194 Email:alisabadryan@gmail.c

om NPI: 1972069300 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-35483 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; RUSSIAN

ANDREA N SANTAMARIA, BCBA1

1000 S Fremont Ave, Bldg 10a Alhambra, CA 91803

(626) 759-9154

Email:assanche@maxhealt

h.com

NPI: 1245996347 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-54344

Alhambra

ANELSI ALVAREZ GALLEGOS, BCBA1

317 W Main St, Ste 311 Alhambra, CA 91801 (661) 425-7066 NPI: 1770145997 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11936610 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ASHLEY FARAG.BCBA1

Ste 5128 Alhambra, CA 91803 (626) 407-0740 NPI: 1467887604 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 1-13-13935

CHRISTINA M KOWAN, BCBA1

1000 S Fremont Ave, Blg A 5 Alhambra, CA 91803 Ste 5128 Alhambra, CA 91803

(626) 407-0740 NPI: 1043699903 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18691

CHUN MEI LAM, LCSW1

320 S Garfield Ave, Ste 202 Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 598-3883 NPI: 1891061362 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 69385 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE

Alhambra CYNTHIA W CHAN,LCSW1

320 S Garfield Ave. Alhambra, CA 91801 (213) 808-1777 NPI: 1689016750 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 99866

ERIK GALINDO, BCBA1

1000 S Fremont Ave. Unit 20 JENNIFER HARRIS.BCBA1 Bldg A10 S Ste 10100 Alhambra, CA 91803 1000 S Fremont Ave, Blg A 5 (626) 795-9154 Email:ALHAMBRAARS@MA (626) 407-0740 XHEALTH.COM NPI: 1164098679 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12259409

ERIN HERBE.BCBA¹

Ste 5128 (626) 407-0740 NPI: 1184025850 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 1-14-15297 ERIN HERBE.BCBA1

1000 S Fremont Ave, Ste A5100 Bldg 5 1st FI Alhambra, CA 91803 (424) 212-7921 NPI: 1184025850 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-15297

Alhambra

HIBA NADER, BCBA1

1000 S Fremont Ave, Bldg Alhambra, CA 91803 (626) 759-9154 NPI: 1790364057 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12157197

1000 S Fremont Ave, Blg A 5 Ste 5128 Alhambra, CA 91803 NPI: 1780020594

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: A172647

JOHANNE ZAPORTEZA.BCBA1

1000 S Fremont Ave, Blg A 5 1000 S Freemont Ave, Bldg A5 Ste 5128 Alhambra, CA 91803 (626) 407-0740 NPI: 1336501469 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11830117

JUSTIN CHOE.PSYD1

1108 S Garfield Ave. Ste A Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 457-1118 NPI: 1780716233 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY24390 Office Staff Language(s): **KOREAN**

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax; 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Alhambra KARIN RIVETTI, BCBA1

1000 S Fremont Ave, Blg A 5 1000 S Fremont Ave Bldg Ste 5128

Alhambra, CA 91803 (626) 407-0740

NPI: 1720457781 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-10417 Office Staff Language(s):

GERMAN

LAUREL DEURMIER, BCBA1

1000 S Fremont Ave, Blg A 5 (855) 295-3276 Ste 5128

Alhambra, CA 91803 (626) 407-0740 NPI: 1801297502 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1/7/3607

LISA STODDARD.BCBA1

1000 S Fremont Ave, Blg A 5 Alhambra, CA 91803 Ste 5128 Alhambra, CA 91803 (626) 407-0740

NPI: 1699176388 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1073357

MAIRA ESTRELLA, BCBA1

41 N Garfield Ave, Ste 102 Alhambra, CA 91801 (626) 377-9596

Email: INFO@ABAEFFECT

S.COM

NPI: 1053863167 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-22427 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Alhambra

MEGAN HEADLEY, BCBA1

45. Ste 5100 Alhambra, CA 91803 (310) 374-3300 NPI: 1417376138 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-12999

MEGAN HEADLEY, BCBA1

1000 S Fremont Ave Bldg 45. Ste 5100 Alhambra, CA 91803 NPI: 1417376138 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

NATALIE TINNERMAN.BCBA1

1000 S Fremont Ave Bldg

License No: 1-13-12999

45, Ste 5100 (310) 374-3300 NPI: 1831610377 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

NICHOLE WILLIAMS.BCBA1

1000 S Fremont Ave, Blg A 5 848 Marcheta St, Ste 1 Ste 5128 Alhambra, CA 91803

License No: BCBA11726347

(626) 407-0740 NPI: 1295136968 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 9627

Alhambra

NICOLE GEND, BCBA1

317 W Main St, Ste 311 Alhambra, CA 91801 (661) 425-7066 NPI: 1497204697 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11623745 Office Staff Language(s): **RUSSIAN**

TERRY L MACY, BCBA¹ 1000 S Fremont Ave, Bldg Alhambra, CA 91803 (626) 759-9154 NPI: 1538829882 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Altadena

KITTY M MCCORMICK.LCSW1

License No: 12154725

848 Marcheta St. Ste 1 Altadena, CA 91001 (800) 488-3414 NPI: 1164876793 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 29595

MELINA PINTO.LMFT¹

Altadena, CA 91001 (800) 488-3414 NPI: 1245424126 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT116239 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Arcadia **ASTRID**

GONZALES, BCBA1

124 N 1st Ave, Ste 100 Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 824-0982 NPI: 1407240211 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-16930

ASTRID GONZALES, BCBA1

255 E Santa Clara St, Ste 210 Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 824-0982 NPI: 1407240211 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-16930

IRINA STREKALOVA,LMFT¹

41 E Foothill Blvd, Ste 102 Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 701-4249 NPI: 1518008317 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 44632

JASON J OSIO-DE DIOS,LPCC1

255 E Santa Clara St, Ste 210 Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 824-0982 NPI: 1831498484

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11831335

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax; 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Arcadia JENNIFER N BODOR-KIRK, BCBA1 255 E Santa Clara St. Ste

210 Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 824-0982 NPI: 1639722408 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 11830948

KA L AU, BCBA¹

255 E Santa Clara St. Ste 210 Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 824-0982 NPI: 1639615040

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11314207

LYDIA S CHUN.PSYD1

488 E Santa Clara St, Ste 303

Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 275-9566 NPI: 1417259524 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY23921

MARY K NILES.LMFT¹

41 E Foothill Blvd. Ste 102 Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 701-4249 NPI: 1235540626 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 107824

Arcadia MICHAEL S GREENER, LCSW1

41 E Foothill Blvd, Ste 102 Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 701-4249 NPI: 1982030409 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 83054

PAULA M SANTOS, BCBA1

124 N 1st Ave, Ste 100 Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 824-0982 NPI: 1346474038 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY25243

PAULA M SANTOS.BCBA1

255 E Santa Clara St, Ste 210

Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 824-0982 NPI: 1346474038 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY25243

SHERRY HILLER VASQUEZ, BCBA1

444 E Huntington Dr, Ste 103

Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 671-8866 NPI: 1124449269 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-12863

Arcadia **WENDY L** SELEVITCH, PhD1

41 E Foothill Blvd. Ste 102 Arcadia, CA 91006 (626) 701-4249 NPI: 1629123617 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 22818

Artesia

SAQIB IQBAL,LCSW1 12333 195th St.

Artesia, CA 90701 (562) 716-6726 Email:saqi@eyecuemh.com NPI: 1376978742 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 78705 Office Staff Language(s): HINDI;PANJABI;

Azusa

PUNJABI;URDU

ALISA BADRYAN, BCBA1

727 E Arrow Hwy, Azusa, CA 91702 (626) 240-9810

Email:alisabadryan@gmail.c NPI: 1972069300

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-35483 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; RUSSIAN

Azusa **DAISY DEL** CASTILLO, BCBA1

326 E Foothill Blvd.

Azusa, CA 91702 (626) 812-0055 Email:insurance@cal-peds.c

NPI: 1972858959 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8854 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

VICTOR DE LEON.BCBA1

326 E Foothill Blvd,
Azusa, CA 91702
(626) 812-0055
Email:insurance@cal-peds.c
om
NPI: 1043562788
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 1/10/7513
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Baldwin Park

JOSE L GALINDO, LCSW1

3122 Maine Ave. Baldwin Park, CA 91706 (626) 483-3395 Email:j227galindo@gmail.co

NPI: 1154454320 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 81398 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax; 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Bell Gardens JAZMIN B BRISENO,LCSW1 6119 Agra St,

Bell Gardens, CA 90201 (562) 928-9600 NPI: 1831433184 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW97960

Bellflower

IRVINE V WONG, LCSW¹ 16600 Woodruff Ave, Ste

102

Bellflower, CA 90706 (562) 920-1600 Email:Irvinewong123@yaho

o.com

NPI: 1134197866 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCS15036 Office Staff Language(s): **CHINESE**

Beverly Hills

AJAH LOVE.LMFT¹

9713 Santa Monica Blvd, Ste 201

Beverly Hills, CA 90210

(833) 624-5400 NPI: 1740751338 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 124069

ALICIA HEFLEY, PsvD1

9713 Santa Monica Blvd, Ste

201

Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (833) 624-5400 NPI: 1417663071

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 33830

Beverly Hills BRENDAN J

NIERENBERG, LMFT¹

9713 Santa Monica Blvd, Ste 9713 Santa Monica Blvd, Ste 9171 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 600 201

Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (833) 624-5400

NPI: 1295358364 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 118762

CAROLIN SHOHAM, PHD1 9171 Wilshire Blvd, Ste. Ph

Beverly Hills, CA 90210

(310) 248-2662 NPI: 1306130174 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY20371

CESAR G HERRERA,LMFT1

9713 Santa Monica Blvd, Ste 8383 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 800 201

Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (833) 624-5400

NPI: 1528581246 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 121093 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

CHICONIA ANDERSON, LMFT1

9713 Santa Blvd. Beverly Hills, CA 90210

(833) 624-5400 NPI: 1467947903 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 123051

Beverly Hills CHICONIA ANDERSON, LMFT1

Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (833) 624-5400 NPI: 1467947903 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 123051 ERIN S WILKERSON¹

9713 Santa Monica Blvd, Ste 9713 Santa Monica Blvd, Ste

Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (833) 624-5400 NPI: 1659852788 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

FRANCISCO J IRIBARREN, PSYD1

License No: 135603

Beverly Hills, CA 90211 (323) 456-8686 NPI: 1760972467 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 30012 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

GHAZALEH HANUKAI,LMFT1

337 S Beverly D, Ste 201 Beverly Hills, CA 90212 (424) 666-7638

Email:bhmftc@gmail.com NPI: 1972947182

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 104558

Beverly Hills GHAZALEH HANUKAI,LMFT1

Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (424) 666-7638

Email:bhmftc@gmail.com NPI: 1972947182 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 104558

HADIE CUYAN, LPCC1

Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (833) 624-5400 NPI: 1700299716 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 126198 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

KRISTOPHER C KERN,PsyD1

9713 Santa Monica Blvd, Ste

201

Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (833) 624-5400 NPI: 1417330267 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 34117

LINDSAY D HELLER, PSYD1

9171 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 600 Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (424) 666-7638 NPI: 1003958661 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 21400

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax; 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

MINDIA GABICHVADZE, PsyD1 9713 Santa Monica Blvd, Ste 102 201 Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (833) 624-5400 NPI: 1063747137 **Cultural Competence**

Beverly Hills

Training Completed: No License No: 77636 Office Staff Language(s): **GEORGIAN**

PHILIP S PINES¹

201 Beverly Hills, CA 90210 (833) 624-5400 NPI: 1184930919 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 28698

Burbank

ABIGAIL NAGY, BCBA1 2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste

201 Burbank, CA 91505

(866) 727-8274 NPI: 1346812377 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12157356

Burbank

ABIGAIL ZELAYA, BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274 Email:INSURANCE@ASIAU

TISM.COM NPI: 1467911818 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12157210 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

9713 Santa Monica Blvd, Ste AMANDA M BUONGIORNO, LCSW1

245 E Olive Ave. Ste 400 Burbank, CA 91502 (818) 823-6677 NPI: 1639683998 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 79850

AMANDA R DE LA PENA, BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste 200 Burbank, CA 91505

(866) 727-8274 NPI: 1235601527 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-33150

AMANDA R DE LA PENA, BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste 201

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1235601527 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-33150

Burbank

ARMINE OVASAPYAN, PsyD1

245 E Olive Ave. Ste 400 Burbank, CA 91502 (818) 823-6677 NPI: 1639364938 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 24082 Office Staff Language(s): **ARMENIAN**

ARPINEH SARIAN, BCBA1 2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste

200

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274 Email:rachel.mccollum@auti

smtherapies.com NPI: 1902113160 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11936137 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN

ARPINEH SARIAN, BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste 201

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274

Email:rachel.mccollum@auti smtherapies.com NPI: 1902113160 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 11936137 Office Staff Language(s): **ARMENIAN**

Burbank **CECILIA C**

PENAILILLO, LMFT1 245 E Olive Ave. Ste 400

Burbank, CA 91502 (818) 823-6677 NPI: 1063533677 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 49682 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

DANIEL GARCIA.BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste

102

(866) 727-8274 Email:rachel.mccollum@auti

Burbank, CA 91505

smtherapies.com NPI: 1194004184 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: G66817 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ELIZABETH LAO, BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste

102

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1922632793 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12041763

ELIZABETH LAO.BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste

200

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1922632793 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12041763

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

ELIZABETH LAO,BCBA¹ 2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste 201 Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274

Burbank

(866) 727-8274 NPI: 1922632793 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12041763

ELVIRA KUCHURYAN,BCBA¹

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste 201 Burbank, CA 91505

(866) 727-8274
NPI: 1821403007
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11416223
Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN

ERIC M GREENE, PHD1

2600 W Olive Ave, FI 5 Burbank, CA 91505 (310) 571-8904 NPI: 1114567310 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY31555

ERIS HUEMER,LMFT¹

4100 W Alameda Ave FI 3, Ste 365 Burbank, CA 91505 (323) 547-2662 Email:info@secondchancesc ounseling.com

ounseling.com NPI: 1437398815 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT49545 Office Staff Language(s):

GERMAN

Burbank FERNANDO

DELGADO,BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste 102 Burbank, CA 91505

(866) 727-8274 NPI: 1932660495 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 9999

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

FERNANDO DELGADO,BCBA¹

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste 201 Burbank, CA 91505

(866) 727-8274 NPI: 1932660495 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 9999

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JAMES H LEE, BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste 200

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274

Email:CARD.Credentialing@centerforautism.com

NPI: 1124679527 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12042732 Office Staff Language(s):

KOREAN

Burbank

JESSI R SERRA, BCBA¹

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste 102

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274

Email:rachel.mccollum@auti smtherapies.com NPI: 1851901318

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-47722

KARLA GALEANO, BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste 102

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1508283169 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-15101 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

KRISTINE ADAMIAN,LCSW¹

245 E Olive Ave, Ste 400 Burbank, CA 91502 (818) 823-6677 NPI: 1205020955 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 64864 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN

KYLIE LAM, BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste

200

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1104497288 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-63407

Burbank

LISA LEE, BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1558634485

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: A112862 Office Staff Language(s):

KOREAN

LISA LEE,BCBA¹

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste

200

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1558634485 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: A112862 Office Staff Language(s):

KOREAN

LISA LEE, BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste 102

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1558634485 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: A112862 Office Staff Language(s):

KOREAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Burbank
LISA LEE,BCBA ¹
2550 N Hollywood Way, St
304
Burbank, CA 91505
(866) 278-5011
NPI: 1558634485
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: A112862
Office Staff Language(s):
KOREAN
MARIAM M
BERBERYAN,LMFT ¹
245 E Olive Ave, Ste 400
Burbank, CA 91502
(818) 823-6677

NPI: 1124318530 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 104688 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

MINELLA HARABIDIAN, BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste 102 Burbank, CA 91505

(866) 727-8274 Email:INTAKE@AUTISMTH **ERAPIES.COM**

NPI: 1912676107 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12257609 Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN

Burbank MINELLA te HARABIDIAN, BCBA¹

2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste 201

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274

Email:INTAKE@AUTISMTH **ERAPIES.COM**

NPI: 1912676107 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12257609 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN

PHILIP C RUDDY, LMFT¹

245 E Olive Ave. Ste 400 Burbank, CA 91502 (818) 823-6677 NPI: 1699211185 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 107495

RICHELLE HINMAN.BCBA1 2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste 102

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1265705776 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1084156

Burbank SHARONJEET KAUR, BCBA1

2550 N Hollywood Wy, Ste

Burbank, CA 91505 (747) 400-2016

Email:S.Thomas@centerfora Cultural Competence

utism.com NPI: 1104327428 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49666 Office Staff Language(s): PANJABI; PUNJABI

SHEILA ALFARO, LCSW1 4000 W Burbank Blvd, Ste

219 Burbank, CA 91505

(310) 227-9649 Email:sheila.alfaro.lcsw@gm ook.com

ail.com

NPI: 1033304845 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW69204 Office Staff Language(s):

TAGALOG

STEPHANIE REAL.BCBA1 2550 N Hollywood Way, Ste

102

Burbank, CA 91505 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1932765617 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12155714 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Calabasas ANNIE-ROSE LAZAROVA,LMFT1

4768 Park Granada, Ste 102 Calabasas, CA 91302 (818) 220-3493 NPI: 1164892923 Training Completed: No License No: 84301 Office Staff Language(s): **BULGARIAN; RUSSIAN**

CHRISTINA REED-CALSADILLAS, BCB A^1

4505 Las Virgenes Rd, Ste
107
Calabasas, CA 91302
(818) 932-9644
Email:sparhimoon.cbc@outl
ook.com
NPI: 1700280179
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 11314730
COURTNEY GATES,BCBA¹
5741 Las Virgenes Rd, Ste A

5741 Las Virgenes Rd, Ste A Calabasas, CA 91302 (805) 413-0360

Email:hr@firststepsforkids.c

om

NPI: 1396240651 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-31871

DENISE CHAPPELL, BCBA1 4505 Las Virgenes Rd, Ste

107

Calabasas, CA 91302 (818) 932-9644 NPI: 1457873689 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726503

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

<u>Calabasas</u>

JAMES L SCHAEFER,PsvD¹

22231 Mulholland Hwy, Ste 106

Calabasas, CA 91302 (818) 222-9300 NPI: 1427115138 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 16197

JOYCE T WILMES REITZ,PHD¹

23945 Calalbasas Rd, Ste 202

Calabasas, CA 91302 (818) 591-8270 NPI: 1831131192 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 9173

KARINA DAOULATIAN,BCBA¹

500 Pkwy Calabasas, Ste 103 Calabasas, CA 91302 (818) 869-2237 NPI: 1336503796 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11519445 Office Staff Language(s):

MARC E WILMES-REITZ,PhD¹

ARMENIAN

23945 Calalbasas Rd, Ste 202

Calabasas, CA 91302 (818) 591-8270

Email:wrpsych@aol.com NPI: 1568407427 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: PSY9368

Calabasas

SVADA PARHIMOON,BCBA¹

4505 Las Virgenes Rd, Ste 107

Calabasas, CA 91302 (818) 932-9644

Email:sparhimoon.cbc@outlook.com

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11313789 Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN

NPI: 1518393339

VICTORIA E RABOW,PhD¹

23945 Calalbasas Rd, Ste 202

Calabasas, CA 91302 (818) 591-8270 Email:viceroy821@gmail.co

m

NPI: 1629286943 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY 13518

VITTORIO B MATINATA JR,BCBA¹

4505 Las Virgenes Rd, Ste 107

Calabasas, CA 91302 (818) 932-9644 NPI: 1679990345 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1118111 Office Staff Language(s): PORTUGUESE;SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Canoga Park ANGELA

SODERQUIST,BCBA1

21201 Victory Blvd, Ste 205 Canoga Park, CA 91303 (888) 428-3223 NPI: 1639756026 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-56891

ESMERALDA NEVAREZ,LCSW¹

7107 Remmet Ave, Canoga Park, CA 91303 (818) 340-3570

NPI: 1295865798 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW76374

KRISTINE RIEGO, BCBA¹

21201 Victory Blvd, Ste 205 Canoga Park, CA 91303 (888) 428-3223

Email:INFO@INTERCARET HERAPY.COM NPI: 1194224667 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11728437 Office Staff Language(s):

TAGALOG

KRYSTLE TORRAU, BCBA1

21201 Victory Blvd, Ste 205 Canoga Park, CA 91303 (888) 428-3223 NPI: 1215305073

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11518924

Canoga Park LANCE MICHAEL A DAYANDAYAN,BCBA¹

21201 Victory Blvd, Ste 205 Canoga Park, CA 91303 (888) 428-3223 NPI: 1134768849 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11938847

RYAN TAYLOR, BCBA1

21201 Victory Blvd, Ste 205 Canoga Park, CA 91303 (888) 428-3223 NPI: 1588918502 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: A171222

Carson

STEPHANIE ANYAKWO,BCBA¹

1738 E Califon St, Carson, CA 90745 (310) 347-1747 NPI: 1124406459 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18405

Cerritos

ADA I REVELES, LMFT¹

17326 Edwards Rd, Ste A135 Cerritos, CA 90703

(626) 701-4249 NPI: 1619021235 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 90561 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Cerritos

ALEX SANCHEZ, BCBA¹

12604 Hiddencreak Wy, Unit 12604 Hiddencreek Way

Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1184180556 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11936366

ALEX SANCHEZ, BCBA1 12604 Hiddencreek Way,

Ste C

Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1184180556 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11936366

ALEX SANCHEZ, BCBA1

12604 Hiddencreek Way

Unit C,

Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1184180556 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11936366

AMY BOYER, BCBA1

12604 Hiddencreek Way Unit C.

Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1285127936 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-47518

Cerritos

AYDA MINASYAN, BCBA1

Unit C. Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1790163392

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-46845 Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN

BRISSIA URBINA, BCBA1

12604 Hiddencreek Way. Ste C

Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1871031021 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11624585 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

BRISSIA URBINA, BCBA1 12604 Hiddencreak Wy, Unit 12604 Hiddencreek Way,

Cerritos, CA 90703

(855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

C

NPI: 1871031021 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11624585 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Cerritos

BRISSIA URBINA, BCBA1

12604 Hiddencreek Way Unit C.

Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1871031021 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11624585 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

COLETTE CORTEZ.BCBA1

12604 Hiddencreak Wy, Unit

Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1922485143 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-17425 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

COLETTE CORTEZ, BCBA1

Ste C Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1922485143 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-17425 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Cerritos

COLETTE CORTEZ,BCBA1

12604 Hiddencreek Way Unit C. Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1922485143 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-17425 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

CORRINE SALLEE, BCBA¹

16410 Bloomfield Ave. Cerritos, CA 90703 (562) 760-4429

(562) 760-4429
Email:credentialing@acesab
a.com
NPI: 1336605781
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 1-21-47961
CRISTINA V AVILES,LMFT¹
17326 Edwards Rd, Ste
A135
Cerritos, CA 90703
(626) 701-4249

(626) 701-4249 NPI: 1508200700 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 99960 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

DIEGO VEGA.BCBA1

12604 Hiddencreak Wy, Unit

Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1063918597 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11935670 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Cerritos	Cerritos	Cerritos	Cerritos
DIEGO VEGA,BCBA ¹	EMILY FELDMAN	EUNJIN HUH,BCBA ¹	JANE H LU,LMFT ¹
12604 Hiddencreek Way,	MURPHY,BCBA ¹	12604 Hiddencreek Way	17326 Edwards Rd, Ste
Ste C	13017 Artesia Blvd, Ste	Unit C.	A135
Cerritos, CA 90703	D134	Cerritos, CA 90703	Cerritos, CA 90703
(855) 223-7123	Cerritos, CA 90703	(855) 223-7123	(626) 701-4249
NPI: 1063918597	(800) 515-5016	NPI: 1730628637	NPI: 1124269949
Cultural Competence	NPI: 1194069716	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
License No: 11935670	Training Completed: No	License No: 11624913	License No: 109456
Office Staff Language(s):	License No: BCBA11312727	Office Staff Language(s):	Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	EMILY FELDMAN	KOREAN	MANDAR;TAI LANGUAGES
DIEGO VEGA,BCBA1	MURPHY,BCBA1	HANNAH	JEFFREY
12604 Hiddencreek Way	12604 Hiddencreek Way	HOPE-PEREZ,BCBA1	MCGINNESS,BCBA1
Unit C,	Unit C,	12604 Hiddencreek Way,	12604 Hiddencreek Way
Cerritos, CA 90703	Cerritos, CA 90703	Ste C	Unit C,
(855) 223-7123	(855) 223-7123	Cerritos, CA 90703	Cerritos, CA 90703
NPI: 1063918597	NPI: 1194069716	(855) 223-7123	(855) 223-7123
Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1770134256	NPI: 1336684356
Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence
License No: 11935670	License No: BCBA11312727	Training Completed: No	Training Completed: No
Office Staff Language(s):	EMMA G	License No: 12157061	License No: BCBA11624209
SPANISH; CASTILIAN	CARBAJAL,LMFT ¹	HANNAH	LOC THAO,BCBA ¹
EMILY FELDMAN	17326 Edwards Rd, Ste	HOPE-PEREZ,BCBA ¹	12604 Hiddencreek Way
MURPHY,BCBA ¹	A135	12604 Hiddencreek Way	Unit C,
12604 Hiddencreak Wy, Unit	Cerritos, CA 90703	Unit C,	Cerritos, CA 90703
C	(626) 701-4249	Cerritos, CA 90703	(855) 223-7123
Cerritos, CA 90703	NPI: 1780837195	(855) 223-7123	NPI: 1538628078
(855) 223-7123	Cultural Competence	NPI: 1770134256	Cultural Competence
NPI: 1194069716	Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	License No: 51906	Training Completed: No	License No: 1-22-63041
Training Completed: No	Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN	License No: 12157061	MELISSA
License No: BCBA11312727		HOLLY TUYAY,LMFT ¹	RESERVA,BCBA ¹
EMILY FELDMAN	EUNJIN HUH,BCBA ¹	17326 Edwards Rd, Ste	13017 Artesia Blvd, Ste
MURPHY,BCBA ¹	12604 Hiddencreek Way,	A135	D134
12604 Hiddencreek Way,	Ste C	Cerritos, CA 90703	Cerritos, CA 90703
Ste C	Cerritos, CA 90703	(626) 701-4249 NPI: 1790175636	(800) 515-5016
Cerritos, CA 90703	(855) 223-7123 NPI: 1730628637		NPI: 1275877987
(855) 223-7123 NPI: 1194069716	Cultural Competence	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No	Cultural Competence Training Completed: No
Cultural Competence	Training Completed: No	License No: 84771	License No: 1/11/8872
The competence	Trailing Completed. NO	LICETISC INC. CATTI	LICETISE INC. 1/11/0012

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

License No: 11624913

KOREAN

License No: BCBA11312727 Office Staff Language(s):

Training Completed: No

Cerritos

MILDRED ORTIZ,PHD1

18000 Studebaker Rd, Ste 700

Cerritos, CA 90703 (323) 739-8987 NPI: 1215081799 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 28287 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PAOLA

VEGA-REYNOLDS, BCBA1

12604 Hiddencreek Way Unit C, Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1780186502 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11830396

PATRICIA PEREIRA, LMFT¹

17326 Edwards Rd. Ste

A135
Cerritos, CA 90703
(626) 701-4249
NPI: 1861529786
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 50712
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SUSAN BLACK, BCBA1

12604 Hiddencreak Wy, Unit

Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1578935409 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 31281
Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Cerritos

SUSAN BLACK, BCBA1

12604 Hiddencreek Way Unit C, Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1578935409 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 31281

SPANISH; CASTILIAN SUSAN BLACK,BCBA¹

12604 Hiddencreek Way, Ste C

Office Staff Language(s):

Cerritos, CA 90703 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1578935409 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 31281 Office Staff Language(s):

UMEKO S

${\bf ALLEN\text{-}JONES\text{,}LMFT}^1$

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

17326 Edwards Rd, Ste A135 Cerritos, CA 90703 (626) 701-4249 NPI: 1992043301

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 88564

Chatsworth

ADAM NEELEY, BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Ste 101 Chatsworth, CA 91311 (833) 227-3454 Email:CREDENTIALING@3 60BHMAIL.COM

NPI: 1164920989
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 12040997

Chatsworth

AMAIRANI

ROLON-ESQUIVEL,BCBA1

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 Email:yustin.villalobos@360

bhmail.com NPI: 1427632876 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1-21-48858 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ASHLEY M OCHI.BCBA1

9201 Oakdale Ave, Ste 101 Chatsworth, CA 91311 (833) 227-3454 NPI: 1083205926 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-46892

BRIANNA E VASQUEZ,BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1891360939 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12149531 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

COURTNEY KINDELL,BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1588233977 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-50587

Chatsworth

DAHIANA JACOBO,BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1356992747 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12155855

ELIZABETH A PASCUAL.BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Ste 101 Chatsworth, CA 91311 (833) 227-3454 NPI: 1700539434 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1-21-57313 EMILY L ZACHER,BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 Email:yustin.villalobos@360 bhmail.com NPI: 1093384307

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48282

GABRIEL MORENO, BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1477975449 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-13660 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

<u>Chatsworth</u>

GABY M BONILLA, BCBA1

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1841841517 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45773 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

HAYDE J ROBLES, BCBA1

9201 Oakdale Ave.

Chatsworth, CA 91311
(818) 401-0661
Email:hrobles@znsmail.com
NPI: 1750932422
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 1-20-44352
Office Staff Language(s):

JAN R DEL CASTILLO.BCBA¹

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1760998561 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11624650

JENNA KRUSCHEL, BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1487205118 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-55323

Chatsworth

JESSICA R ROBLES,BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1932544186 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-12986 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

KATHERINE X DUARTE,BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1013558212 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12043326 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

KAYLEE IKOLA, BCBA1

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1366976870 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-17-25578

KESJANA CAKE, PSYD1

9201 Oakdale Ave, Ste 101 Chatsworth, CA 91311 (833) 227-3454 NPI: 1114157567 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 29835 Office Staff Language(s): ALBANIAN

Chatsworth

KYLEE M SCHAEFER,BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Ste 101 Chatsworth, CA 91311 (833) 227-3454 NPI: 1033628086 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-32778

LILIAN M

HERNANDEZ, BCBA1

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661

Email:yustin.villalobos@360 bhmail.com NPI: 1972154466 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1-20-42209
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LOUCIANA C SANCHEZ,BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1336717925 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12150088

LUIS RODRIGUEZ,BCBA1

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1689225088 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45104 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Chatsworth

LUSE LIEU, BCBA1

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 Email:llieu@calpsychcare.co

m

NPI: 1568013290 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44345

MIGUEL A SOLORIO.BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661

Email:REFERRALS@ACRIV

E-STEPS.COM NPI: 1518544584 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12148490 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MONICA L PALLAN, LMFT¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Ste 101 Chatsworth, CA 91311 (833) 227-3454 NPI: 1770925810 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 103311

NICHOLAS BURKEY,BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave, Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1740675578 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18591

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Chatsworth **OLUWASEYI** ADEYINKA, BCBA1

9201 Oakdale Ave. Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1528606670 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-47251

REBECCA L ROTHSTEIN, BCBA1

9201 Oakdale Ave. Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1134795206 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49156

SHARI HUNTER.BCBA1

9201 Oakdale Ave, Ste 101 Chatsworth, CA 91311 (833) 227-3454 NPI: 1619217718 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-13869

SUSAN RISCHALL, BCBA1

9201 Oakdale Ave, Ste 101 Chatsworth, CA 91311 (833) 227-3454 NPI: 1336485085 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1118153

Chatsworth SUTHAREE

CAMLUEDET, BCBA1

9201 Oakdale Ave. Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661 Email:shari.hunter@calpsvc

hcare.com

NPI: 1891250130 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-47141

VICTOR A NOH, BCBA1

9201 Oakdale Ave, Ste 101

Chatsworth, CA 91311 (833) 227-3454 NPI: 1225689714 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12154879 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

VIRIDIANA P MORA, BCBA¹

9201 Oakdale Ave. Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 401-0661

Email:VMora@360bhmail.co

NPI: 1972154482 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44399 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

City Industry

ALVIS D TRAN, BCBA1

17595 Almahurst, Ste 100a City Industry, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1457869406 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49454 Office Staff Language(s): **VIETNAMESE**

AUDREY RODRIGUEZ.BCBA1

17595 Almahurst, Ste 100a City Industry, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1134615495 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11831387

AYDA MINASYAN.BCBA1

17595 Almahurst, Ste 100a City Industry, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1790163392 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-46845 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN

IRENE ZHANG, BCBA1

17595 Almahurst, Ste 100a City Industry, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1396088845 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11520648 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE

City Industry JENNIFER S FLORES, BCBA1

17595 Almahurst, Ste 100a City Industry, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1962846816 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44249

LYNN TU.BCBA1

17595 Almahurst, Ste 100a City Industry, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1336507359 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11521075

MICHELLE SCHAUB.BCBA1

17595 Almahurst, Ste 100a City Industry, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1164905576 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12147523

SHEALYNN HUNTLEY, BCBA1

17595 Almahurst, Ste 100a City Industry, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1568958940 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11831191

SHEREE BRAZE.BCBA1

17595 Almahurst, Ste 100a City Industry, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1073969556 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11622106

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

City Industry STEPHANIE SCHEER, BCBA1

17595 Almahurst, Ste 100a City Industry, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1730420282 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-12784

SUSAN H DO.BCBA1

17595 Almahurst, Ste 100a City Industry, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1063077899 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11936854 Office Staff Language(s): **VIETNAMESE**

City Of Industry

CYNTHIA BAUTISTA, PsyD1

335

City Of Industry, CA 91746 (562) 821-1491

NPI: 1629325402 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 32442

JOSELYN AYALA ENCALADA,LMFT1

335 City Of Industry, CA 91746 (562) 821-1491 NPI: 1306194832

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 96987

City Of Industry

KARLA HEREDIA, LMFT1

13200 Crossroads Pkwy, Ste OLIVERA, LMFT¹

City Of Industry, CA 91746 (562) 821-1491 NPI: 1689098501 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 92394

NANCY RUIZ BARNES,LCSW1

13200 Crossroads Pkwy, Ste Claremont, CA 91711

City Of Industry, CA 91746 (562) 821-1491

Email:dosby@wellchild.org

NPI: 1992102842 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW79552

Claremont

13200 Crossroads Pkwy, Ste AMELIA L SIMS,LCSW¹

250 W 1st St, Ste 346 Claremont, CA 91711 (909) 343-4550 NPI: 1811321862 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 87301

CELIA OROZCO.LMFT¹

250 W 1st St, Ste 346 13200 Crossroads Pkwy, Ste Claremont, CA 91711 (909) 343-4550 NPI: 1700175007 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 91303 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Claremont **CHRISTINA**

250 W 1st St, Ste 346 Claremont, CA 91711 (909) 343-4550 NPI: 1972736775 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 96690

DIANA NAVARRO.LMFT1

250 W 1st St, Ste 346 (909) 343-4550 NPI: 1063799617 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 93507 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

ELIZABETH C ANNAMRAJU,LMFT¹

250 W 1st St, Ste 346 Claremont, CA 91711 (909) 343-4550 NPI: 1346601663 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 32107

ELLIOT M RUHLAND.LMFT1

250 W 1st St, Ste 346 Claremont, CA 91711 (909) 343-4550 NPI: 1306258959 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 110508

Claremont LINDSAY M SCALES,LMFT1

250 W 1st St, Ste 346 Claremont, CA 91711 (909) 343-4550 NPI: 1447371125 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 77376

STEPHANIE L CLANCY,LCSW1

250 W 1st St. Ste 346 Claremont, CA 91711 (909) 343-4550 NPI: 1699246876 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 22101

Commerce

ALYSSA A URBAN, BCBA¹

5900 S Eastern Ave, Ste 156 Commerce, CA 90040 (883) 227-3454 Email:INSURANCEOPERAT IONS@360BHMAIL.COM NPI: 1437612421 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

JAZMIN B BRISENO.LCSW1

License No: 1-18-30296

6001 E Washington Blvd. Commerce, CA 90040 (562) 776-5085 NPI: 1831433184 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW97960

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Commerce

KESJANA CAKE, PSYD1

5900 S Eastern Ave. Ste 156 5900 S Eastern Ave. Commerce, CA 90040 (883) 227-3454 NPI: 1114157567 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 29835 Office Staff Language(s):

ALBANIAN

LORENA RODRIGUEZ.BCBA1

5900 S Eastern Ave, Ste 156 PAPAZYAN, PsyD1 Commerce, CA 90040 (883) 227-3454 NPI: 1447715321 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-57302

MARIA A HEMAN.LCSW1

972 Goodrich Blvd, Commerce, CA 90022 (888) 499-9792 Email:ma.heman@yahoo.co

NPI: 1932502952 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 89320 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

MONICA L PALLAN, LMFT¹

Commerce, CA 90040 (883) 227-3454 NPI: 1770925810 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 103311

Commerce

REYNA C LEON, BCBA1

Commerce, CA 90040 (526) 268-4040 NPI: 1386295939 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-42198 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Compton

AGNESA

15301 S San Jose Ave, Compton, CA 90221 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1730374893 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 27872 Office Staff Language(s):

AGNESA PAPAZYAN, PsyD1

ARMENIAN

15715 S Atlantic Ave, 2nd FI Compton, CA 90221 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1730374893 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 27872

Office Staff Language(s):

5900 S Eastern Ave. Ste 156 ARMENIAN

ALEXANDRA MCCLUNG.LCSW1

121 S Long Beach Blvd, Compton, CA 90221 (310) 627-5850 NPI: 1700195062 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 70678

Compton **DORIS N**

ROBERTSON, LPCC1

121 S Long Beach Blvd, Compton, CA 90221 (310) 627-5850 NPI: 1982986352 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 70128

ELENA

FERNANDEZ,LPCC1

15715 S Atlantic Ave, 2nd FI Compton, CA 90221 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1972745990 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 26494

JENNIFER SALAZAR,LMFT1

2115 N Wilmington Ave, Compton, CA 90222 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1144497157 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 130040

MARIA E SANTOS NIEVES, BCBA¹

Compton, CA 90222

2115 N Wilmington Ave. Ste

(714) 521-9126 NPI: 1124600390 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48794 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Compton **MARICELA**

MADRIGAL, LCSW1

121 S Long Beach Blvd,

Compton, CA 90221 (310) 627-5850 NPI: 1093048316 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW82384 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARIO M PRIETTO, LCSW1

15301 S San Jose Ave, Compton, CA 90221 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1306025648 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW24161 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

MARIO M PRIETTO, LCSW1

15715 S Atlantic Ave, 2nd FI Compton, CA 90221 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1306025648 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW24161 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

MARISSA A PEREZ.LCSW1

2115 N Wilmington Ave, Ste

Compton, CA 90222 (714) 521-9126 NPI: 1649348632 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 27579 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Compton **TAMIEKA** HAMILTON, LCSW1 2115 N Wilmington Ave, Compton, CA 90222 (323) 541-1411

NPI: 1477703890 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 61767

TANIA M CARABALLO,LCSW1

15301 S San Jose Ave. Compton, CA 90221 (562) 630-6825 NPI: 1750589248 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 84532

TANIA M CARABALLO,LCSW1

15715 S Atlantic Ave, 2nd FI Compton, CA 90221 (310) 604-5001 NPI: 1750589248 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 84532

TANIA M CARABALLO,LCSW1

2115 N Wilmington Ave.

Compton, CA 90222 (310) 603-1332 NPI: 1750589248 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 84532

Compton TANIA M

CARABALLO, LCSW1

2115 N Wilmington Ave, Compton, CA 90222 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1750589248 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 84532

Covina

ALEJANDRA G SOLANO, BCBA1

1274 Center Court Dr, Ste 211 Covina, CA 91724 (626) 339-4999 NPI: 1851836415 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11727981 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ALI REDJAIAN, PHD1

861 S Oak Park Rd, Ste 6 Covina, CA 91724 (714) 529-2549 NPI: 1568524429 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY188859

ALISA M SANTANA.BCBA1

1274 Center Court Dr. Ste 211 Covina, CA 91724 (626) 339-4999 NPI: 1184156770 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11725743

Covina

ANGELA RHODES, LMFT 1274 Center Court Dr. Ste

Covina, CA 91724 (714) 907-1720 NPI: 1790095164 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 47783

CRYSTAL WAGNER, BCBA1

1343 N Grand Ave, Ste 200 Covina, CA 91722 (833) 227-3454

Email:mcarranza@calpsych care.com

NPI: 1740812338

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12259189

DAVID TORREZ, BCBA1

1343 N Grand Ave, Ste 200 Covina, CA 91722 (833) 227-3454 NPI: 1124591193 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11833761

EILEEN LEW.BCBA1

210 N Citrus Ave. Covina, CA 91723 (818) 235-1414 NPI: 1770919813 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11829913 Office Staff Language(s): **MANDAR**

Covina

ELIZABETH PAREDES, BCBA1

211 Covina, CA 91724 (626) 339-4999 NPI: 1194480525 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-54764

1274 Center Court Dr. Ste

ELLEN LY, BCBA1

211 Covina, CA 91724 (626) 339-4999 NPI: 1679155964 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49359 Office Staff Language(s):

1274 Center Court Dr. Ste

ELSA ZACARIAS, LCSW1

CHINESE; MANDAR

276 W College St, Covina, CA 91723 (626) 919-4333 NPI: 1356715650 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW99212 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

ESTEFANIA CISNEROS, BCBA1

1274 Center Court Dr. Ste

211

Covina, CA 91724 (626) 339-4999

Email:insuranceintake@chu

dler.net

NPI: 1134828072 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12262830

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

ACOSTA, BCBA1 1343 N Grand Ave, Ste 200 Covina, CA 91722 (833) 227-3454 NPI: 1740687359

Covina

FRANCISCO

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11417358

JACK S LEVINE.PHD1 750 Terrado Plz, Ste 246 Covina, CA 91723 (626) 915-0933 NPI: 1437284239 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

JOSE M RAMIREZ.BCBA1 1274 Center Court Dr, Ste 211

License No: PSY6826

Covina, CA 91724 (626) 339-4999 NPI: 1134664998 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12041677 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

LIZETTE MUNOZ.BCBA1 1274 Center Court Dr, Ste 211

Covina, CA 91724 (626) 339-4999 NPI: 1669052890 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48191 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LUSE LIEU, BCBA1 1343 N Grand Ave, Ste 200

Covina, CA 91722 (833) 227-3454 Email:llieu@calpsychcare.co

Covina

NPI: 1568013290 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44345

MAGGIE WOO, BCBA1 1274 Center Court Dr, Ste

211

Covina, CA 91724 (626) 339-4999 NPI: 1033744933 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-57521

MARIA C JEVITZKY, BCBA¹ 1274 Center Court Dr. Ste

211

(626) 339-4999 Email:INSURANCEINTAKE @CHUDLER.NET NPI: 1669199543

Covina, CA 91724

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-61855

MARIA ROBLES, BCBA1 1274 Center Court Dr, Ste

211 Covina, CA 91724

(626) 339-4999 Email:info@chudler.net NPI: 1881180081 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11831033 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Covina **NOEMI CUEVAS** CARBAJAL, BCBA1 210 N Citrus Ave.

Molina Mental Health Providers

Covina, CA 91723 (818) 235-1414 Email:MFELDMAN@ACT-W ORKS.NET

NPI: 1578021291 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12146851 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

REBECCA E TORRES, BCBA1

1274 Center Court Dr, Ste 211

Covina, CA 91724 (626) 339-4999 NPI: 1861966780

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11833102

REBECCA L ROTHSTEIN, BCBA1

1343 N Grand Ave. Ste 200 Covina, CA 91722 (833) 227-3454 NPI: 1134795206 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49156

ROSALINDA L BARAJAS-CALKINS, PsyD1 1274 Center Court Dr, Ste

112 Covina, CA 91724 (626) 331-8177 NPI: 1316077522 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 21732

ASHRAFI, BCBA¹ 1343 N Grand Ave, Ste 200 Covina, CA 91722

(833) 227-3454 NPI: 1548724826 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11834157

ZINNIA Y TILDEN.BCBA1 1274 Center Court Dr, Ste

211

Covina, CA 91724 (626) 339-4999 NPI: 1922647882
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 11939013

Cudahy

JAIME BOTERO,LCSW¹
7910 Atlantic Ave, Ste M
Cudahy, CA 90201
(323) 908-4200
Email:JAIMEB@SCFHC.OR
G

NPI: 1083744155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW26451 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Culver Citv

AMANDA HUISH.BCBA1 5601 W Slauson Ave, Ste

266

Culver City, CA 90230 (310) 410-4450 NPI: 1710239553 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1119555

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Culver City BETHIE K

KOHANBASH,LMFT1

5601 W Slauson Ave, Ste 192

Culver City, CA 90230 (310) 313-0999 NPI: 1609908730 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: MFC48582

DORENE LEHAVI, LCSW1

5601 W Slauson Ave, Ste 192

Culver City, CA 90230 (310) 313-0999

Email:fbk3@sbcglobal.net NPI: 1902342074 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 16753 Office Staff Language(s):

HEBREW

ERICA CONTRERAS-CARRILLO, B 5601 W Slauson Ave, Ste CBA¹

5901 Green Valley Cir, Ste 130 Culver City, CA 90230 (818) 788-1003 NPI: 1255735825 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-14768 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Culver City

ERIKA SINN, BCBA1

6059 Bristol Pkwy, Ste 100 Culver City, CA 90230 (866) 278-1520

Email:insurance@cs4hope.c

NPI: 1902223415 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-15477 Office Staff Language(s):

JAPANESE FUJINAKA DAVID1

5601 W Slauson Ave, Ste 192

Culver City, CA 90230 (310) 313-0999 NPI: 1215617196 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 140459

JAMES ALFRED BORGARDT.LMFT¹

192

Culver City, CA 90230 (310) 313-0999

Email:THERAPY@BOGARD License No: 1-14-16229 T.COM

NPI: 1053435578 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC46040

JARED A MORGAN.LCSW1

3861 Sepulveda Blvd, Culver City, CA 90230 (310) 450-4773 NPI: 1972195808 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW81163 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Culver City

JEFFREY J ANNON, LPCC1

5601 W Slauson Ave, Ste

Culver City, CA 90230 (310) 313-0999 NPI: 1053906347 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 130948

JOCELYN THOMPSON, BCBA1

6059 Bristol Pkwy, Ste 100 Culver City, CA 90230 (866) 278-1520 NPI: 1891008553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW23756

KATHRYN E MARSHACK, BCBA1

5901 Green Valley Cir, Ste

130 Culver City, CA 90230 (818) 788-1003 NPI: 1891194940 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

MEGAN HEADLEY.BCBA1 6059 Bristol Pkwy, Ste 100

Culver City, CA 90230 (866) 278-1520 NPI: 1417376138 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-12999

Culver City

NICOLE MURILLO, PHD¹

5601 W Slauson Ave, Ste 266

Culver City, CA 90230 (310) 410-4450

Email:NMURILLO@IABA.C

OM

NPI: 1578697132 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11936278

PORTILLO N DIANA¹

5601 W Slauson Ave. Ste

192

Culver City, CA 90230 (310) 313-0999 NPI: 1427786789 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 134109

RICHELLE HINMAN, BCBA1

6059 Bristol Pkwy, Ste 100 Culver City, CA 90230 (866) 278-1520 NPI: 1265705776 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1084156

SARAH Y DIROY.LCSW1

3861 Sepulveda Blvd, Culver City, CA 90230 (310) 450-4773 NPI: 1891122024 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW75201

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Culver City SCOTT CROSS, BCBA1

5601 W Slauson Ave, Ste 266 Culver City, CA 90230 (310) 410-4450 NPI: 1861766958 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 1000252

TIFFANY R SAUCER,LCSW1

5901 Green Valley Cir, Ste 405

Culver City, CA 90230 (424) 266-7474

Email:STGREEN@ACHIEV

ABLE.ORG NPI: 1144771932 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW93378 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

YAJAIRA CRUZ-YANES, BCBA1

Culver City, CA 90230

5901 Green Valley Cir, Ste 130

(818) 788-1003 NPI: 1942686209 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-19120

Diamond Bar BART L ROSS, PHD1

2705 S Diamond Bar Blvd. Ste 238 Diamond Bar, CA 91765 (909) 860-2166 Email:Nawal63@verizon.net NPI: 1639105430 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

DONALD L UNRUH,PHD¹ 2705 S Diamond Bar Blvd,

License No: PSY15175

Ste 238 Diamond Bar, CA 91765 (909) 860-2166

NPI: 1154365435 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY7842

NAWAL Y LOTFY.LMFT¹

2705 S Diamond Bar Blvd, Ste 238 Diamond Bar, CA 91765

(909) 860-2166 Email:Saidjcb@yahoo.com

NPI: 1144501826 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC50089 Office Staff Language(s):

ARABIC Downey

ALEJANDRA B AGUILERA, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd. Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 Email:credentialing@pacificc

hild.com

NPI: 1922577261 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49263

Downey

BRIDGETTE M WALKER, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1881100105 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11728197 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

CAREY ERDELJI.BCBA1

12432 Bellflower Blvd. Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1225426638 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

CASSANDRA J GARRETT, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 Email:CREDENTIALING@A UTISMLEARNINGPARTNE RS.COM NPI: 1821616392

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12041222

CELINA LOPEZ.BCBA1 12432 Belflower Blvd,

Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1891051504 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8358

Downey

CONNIE WU, BCBA¹ 12432 Belflower Blvd,

Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1972149730 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-58301 Office Staff Language(s):

MANDAR

CURTIS MEYER, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd. Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1598234585 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-42206 License No: BCBA11417772 Office Staff Language(s): **FRENCH**

DAVID CASTOR, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1811498033 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12154812

DAVID

DOMINGUEZ, BCBA1 12432 Belflower Blvd,

Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1467953117 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48456

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Downey

DIANA M LOPEZ, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1982037412 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726733

DIANA MINGIONE, BCBA1

12432 Belfower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1588119325 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11832780

DIANA MONROY, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1548648009 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18254

DIANA PUENTE, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1992262604 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-23-63886

ERICKA CASTANEDA,BCBA¹

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1477029411 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-57360

Downey

GINA SHIM, BCBA¹

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 Email:CREDENTIALING@P ACIFICCHILD.COM NPI: 1174901631 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18158

KOREAN HONG UYEN NGO,BCBA¹

Office Staff Language(s):

12432 Belfower Blvd,
Downey, CA 90242
(855) 295-3276
Email:INTAKE@BEHAVIOR
FRONTIERS.COM
NPI: 1194229963
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

License No: 1-22-59721 IRIS J ALVAREZ.BCBA¹

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1154677565 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-16232

IVONNE HIGUERA, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 Email:ivhiguera15@gmail.co

m

NPI: 1265053284 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-41366 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Downey

JACQUELINE FIGUEROA,BCBA¹

12432 Belflower Blvd,
Downey, CA 90242
(855) 295-3276
NPI: 1578014346
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11623204
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JANISE M WILLIAMS.BCBA¹

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 Email:info@cs4hope.com NPI: 1396206934 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

JAQUELINE V MORENO,BCBA¹

License No: 11934783

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276

Email:credentialing@pacificc SPANISH; CASTILIAN

hild.com

NPI: 1225414642 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11518988 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JAZMIN S INGRAM, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1699393793 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-47992

Downey

JESSICÁ A MUJICA, BCBA¹

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1225505084 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45097

JUAN TORRES, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1144710872 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49028

KENNETH CANTERO,BCBA¹

12432 Bellflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1679993547 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-15179 Office Staff Language(s):

LAUREN J JACOBS,BCBA¹

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1396210795 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11832096

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Downey

LISA L FHAGEN, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd. Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1407246762 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11624351

LUIS A GONZALEZ.BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd.

Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 Email:JPALMA@AUTISMLE ARNINGPARTNERS.COM NPI: 1306425996 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-62565

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MACKENZIE C BRESSON, BCBA1

12432 Bellflower Blvd. Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 Email:JPALMA@AUTISMLE ARNINGPARTNERS.COM NPI: 1417591959 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-62335

MANUEL CRUZ.LMFT¹

10800 Paramount Blvd, Ste 402

Downey, CA 90241 (562) 821-1491 NPI: 1629258850 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 88168

Downey

MARIA M PADILLA, BCBA¹

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1861958092 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12041617

MEGHAN DAHLIN, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd. Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1225516180 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11830290

NELLY CHAVEZ.BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1073090288 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-46217

NICOLAS GUZMAN, BCBA¹

12432 Belflower Blvd. Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 Email:info@lumarytherapy.c om

NPI: 1497399950 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12041563 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Downey

NICOLE M LOVE, LCSW1 10800 Paramount Blvd, Ste

Downey, CA 90241 (562) 821-1491 NPI: 1699009340 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 79459

NORMA A RAMIREZ, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1992364335 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-17378 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

OLGAS SHARFMAN, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd. Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1730737768 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-35906 Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN

OLGAS SHARFMAN, BCBA1

12432 Bellflower Blvd. Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1730737768 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-35906 Office Staff Language(s):

RUSSIAN

Downey **PATRICK**

EBRAHAMIAN, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1063982619 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12157203

ROBIN L PALM.BCBA1

12432 Bellflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1992061626 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8554

ROGELIO I SILVA TOSCANO.BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd,

Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 Email:jpalma@autismlearnin apartners.com NPI: 1841792413

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-34189

SOLINA SENG.BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd. Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1972150985 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44565

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Downey STEPHEN

JOHNSON, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1952669095 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/7/3829

TAUNISHIA CRUZ, BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd,
Downey, CA 90242
(855) 295-3276
Email:JPalma@autismlearni
ngpartners.com
NPI: 1336781137
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 12262529

VINCENT V ANTWERP,BCBA¹

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1639530504 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1096374

WONG AUDREY.BCBA1

12432 Belflower Blvd, Downey, CA 90242 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1609497312 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-60490 Office Staff Language(s): BURMESE

Downey

YOSHIKAWA FUMIE¹

10800 Paramount Blvd, Ste

402 Downey, CA 90241 (562) 821-1491 NPI: 1740739283 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 121608

Duarte

JETTA SULLIVAN,LMFT¹

1801 Huntington Dr, Duarte, CA 91010 (626) 993-3000 NPI: 1356619159 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT48536

PEGGY WU,LMFT¹

1801 Huntington Dr, Duarte, CA 91010 (626) 993-3000 NPI: 1871761676 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFCC50476 Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR

RACHEL PROULX,LMFT¹

1801 Huntington Dr, Duarte, CA 91010 (626) 993-3000 NPI: 1760512982 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT51022

El Monte

ROBERT R HOWARD,LCSW¹

9960 Baldwin PI, El Monte, CA 91731 (626) 774-2988 NPI: 1790860039 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW83110

ROBERT R HOWARD,LCSW¹

9960 Baldwin PI, El Monte, CA 91731 (626) 774-2980 NPI: 1790860039 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW83110

El Segundo

LAUREN A

SCHELLINGER, BCBA1

100 N Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste 1400 El Segundo, CA 90245 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1265073688 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-16946

NALLELI A VASQUEZ VEGA.BCBA¹

100 N Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste 1400 El Segundo, CA 90245 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1083178982 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11833668 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

El Segundo

TERESA MORALES, BCBA1

100 N Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste 1400 El Segundo, CA 90245 (310) 856-0800 Email:Teresa.morales@lear ningarts.com NPI: 1285144808 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11725356 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Encino

ARIEL A CACERES, BCBA¹

16500 Ventura Blvd, Ste 414
Encino, CA 91436
(818) 788-1003
NPI: 1972981488
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 11830741
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

BRYNN THOMAS, BCBA¹

15760 Ventura Blvd, Ste 1060 Encino, CA 91436

(844) 322-7483

Email:BILLING@ABRITE.O

RG

NPI: 1598298309 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-24270

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Encino Encino Encino Encino GALINA KARPMAN, BCBA¹ **CAROLYN L ERICA** JENNY SILVER, BCBA1 WILLIAMS, PHD1 CONTRERAS-CARRILLO,B 15720 Ventura Blvd, Ste 403 17200 Ventura Blvd, Ste 125 15720 Ventura Blvd, Ste 603 CBA¹ Encino, CA 91436 Encino, CA 91316 Encino, CA 91436 16500 Ventura Blvd, Ste 414 (818) 788-2388 (818) 501-0822 (818) 345-0107 Encino, CA 91436 NPI: 1598106635 NPI: 1356720460 Email:drcarolynwilliams@gm (818) 788-1003 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** NPI: 1255735825 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No ail.com NPI: 1326149527 License No: BCBA11415784 License No: 1-15-18994 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Office Staff Language(s): **KATHRYN E** License No: 1-13-14768 Training Completed: No **RUSSIAN** MARSHACK.BCBA1 License No: PSY12196 Office Staff Language(s): HAMID R DADASHI, LMFT¹ 16500 Ventura Blvd, Ste 414 SPANISH: CASTILIAN **CATHLEEN** 16250 Ventura Blvd, Ste 465 Encino, CA 91436 CARPENTER.BCBA1 ERIK TUKEY.BCBA1 (818) 788-1003 Encino, CA 91436 15720 Ventura Blvd, Ste 403 16350 Ventura Blvd, Ste (818) 906-0406 NPI: 1891194940 Encino, CA 91436 D806 NPI: 1730305855 Cultural Competence (818) 788-2388 Encino, CA 91436 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1841550043 License No: 1-14-16229 (818) 616-5027 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1659750800 License No: MFC51354 KAYTLIN KUNS.BCBA1 Training Completed: No Cultural Competence HENRY SESSANGA, BCBA¹ 15760 Ventura Blvd, Ste License No: 1/8/4288 Training Completed: No 16500 Ventura Blvd, Ste 414 1060 License No: 11726420 **CHANISARA** Encino, CA 91436 Encino, CA 91436 KITPETNEE.BCBA1 ERIK TUKEY, BCBA1 (818) 788-1003 (844) 322-7483 15720 Ventura Blvd, Ste 403 16500 Ventura Blvd, Ste 414 NPI: 1285196600 Email:BILLING@ABRITE.O Encino, CA 91436 Encino, CA 91436 **Cultural Competence** RG (818) 788-2388 (818) 788-1003 Training Completed: No NPI: 1669941621 NPI: 1124415260 NPI: 1659750800 License No: 11936559 Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No IONE SMITH, BCBA1 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-53896 16000 Ventura Blvd, Ste License No: 1-14-16962 License No: 11726420 1103 LAURI SIMCHONI.BCBA1 CLAUDIA GUIDOS.BCBA1 ERIKA TIMSON.BCBA1 Encino, CA 91436 17200 Ventura Blvd. Ste 125 16500 Ventura Blvd, Ste 414 16500 Ventura Blvd, Ste 414 (818) 330-5328 Encino, CA 91316 Encino, CA 91436 Encino, CA 91436 Email:phil@theccginc.com (818) 501-0822 (818) 788-1003 (818) 788-1003 NPI: 1558848168 NPI: 1457705865

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

License No: 1-18-31308

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA11621585

Email:webberika@gmail.co

NPI: 1477938447

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

License No: 1-15-21104

Email:cquidos@speechasso

ciates.com

NPI: 1912385410

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

Office Staff Language(s): HEBREW;RUSSIAN

License No: 11831641

Encino

LINDA YI,BCBA1

16133 Ventura Blvd, #700 Encino, CA 91436 (818) 789-4540 NPI: 1770836637 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1031093 Office Staff Language(s):

KOREAN

LINDA YI,BCBA1

18075 Ventura Blvd, Ste 210 Encino, CA 91316 (818) 789-4540 NPI: 1770836637 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1031093 Office Staff Language(s): **KOREAN**

LUIS F GUERRERO, BCBA1

17200 Ventura Blvd, Ste 125 Encino, CA 91316 (818) 501-0822 NPI: 1639523111 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1052547 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LUISA F CANON, BCBA1

17200 Ventura Blvd, Ste 125 Encino, CA 91316 (818) 501-0822 NPI: 1649564345 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1073474 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Encino

MATTHEW C PETERSON, BCBA1

15760 Ventura Blvd, Ste 1060 Encino, CA 91436 (844) 322-7483

Email:BILLING@ABRITE.O

RG

NPI: 1851883607 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-46292

SANDRA

ALVARADO, BCBA1

16350 Ventura Blvd, Ste D 806

Encino, CA 91436 (818) 788-1003 NPI: 1891170429 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-56089 Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;GERMAN;HEBRE W;KOREAN;SIGN LANGUAGES; SPANISH; CASTILIAN; YIDDISH

TINA CRUZ.LMFT1

16250 Ventura Blvd, Ste 465 Encino, CA 91436 (818) 906-0406 NPI: 1720102643 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFT43463 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Encino

VICTORIA SERRATOS, LCSW1

15720 Ventura Blvd, Ste 420 Encino, CA 91436 (818) 927-0478 NPI: 1063761765 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 79909 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

WILLIAM A JENKINS.BCBA1

Encino, CA 91436 (818) 788-1003 NPI: 1528324084 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1073825

YAJAIRA CRUZ-YANES.BCBA1

16500 Ventura Blvd, Ste 414 (310) 327-1357 Encino, CA 91436 (818) 788-1003 NPI: 1942686209 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-19120

Gardena

AISHA Y SHAIKH.PsvD1

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 515-8113 Email:grace@YacoubMD.co

NPI: 1710604491 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY33806

Gardena

AISHA Y SHAIKH, PsyD1

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280 Gardena, CA 90248 (877) 515-8113 Email:grace@YacoubMD.co

NPI: 1710604491 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY33806

ALEXANDRIA CENTINO.BCBA1

1515 W 190th St. Ste 300 16500 Ventura Blvd, Ste 414 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 329-9115 NPI: 1174141766 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49676

ALMA V RAMIREZ.LMFT¹

742 W Gardena Blvd, Gardena, CA 90247 NPI: 1710332150 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LMFT110088 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ALMA V RAMIREZ, LMFT1

742 W Gardena Blvd, Gardena, CA 90247 (310) 802-6170 NPI: 1710332150 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT110088 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Gardena ALONDRA Q MIRANDA,BCBA¹

500 W 190th St, Ste 220 Gardena, CA 90248 (866) 278-1520 NPI: 1205415825 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12156830 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ANGELICA LINARES,BCBA¹

500 W 190th St, Ste 220 Gardena, CA 90248 (866) 278-1520 NPI: 1477097004 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11624685 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

BRYAN N RODGERS,BCBA¹

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 Email:intake@behaviorfronti ers.com

NPI: 1962967067 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12261361

BRYANA WILES,BCBA¹ 1508 W Artesia Sq. Ste B

Gardena, CA 90248 (800) 249-1266 NPI: 1578129433 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45400 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

<u>Gardena</u>

CHRISTOPHER A IFEKWUNIGWE,LCSW¹

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280

Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 515-8113 NPI: 1770701708 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW19633

CHRISTOPHER A IFEKWUNIGWE,LCSW¹ 1225 W 190th St, Ste 280

Gardena, CA 90248 (877) 515-8113 NPI: 1770701708 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW19633

CINDY RUIZ-MARTINEZ,BCBA¹

18726 S Western Ave, Ste 408

Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1487149563 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11831233

CLAUDIA DE LA TORRE.BCBA¹

1508 W Artesia Sq, Ste B Gardena, CA 90248 (800) 249-1266 NPI: 1659983286 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48586

Gardena

CYNTHIA R CANUL, PsyD1

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 515-8113 NPI: 1598156606 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 17733

CYNTHIA R CANUL, PsyD¹ 1225 W 190th St. Ste 280

Gardena, CA 90248 (877) 515-8113 NPI: 1598156606 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 17733

DIANA S CHACON, BCBA¹

18726 S Western Ave, Ste 408

Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1649790544 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11725727 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

DOLORES T RADEMAKER.BCBA¹

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1871151696 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-63040

Gardena ELIZABETH VARGAS,BCBA¹

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1265016323 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-59178

ERICA T KOFORD, BCBA1

1508 W Artesia Sq, Ste B Gardena, CA 90248 (800) 249-1266 NPI: 1326604091 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-46280

GICELL GARCIA, BCBA1

500 W 190th St, Ste 220 Gardena, CA 90248 (866) 278-1520 NPI: 1952984601 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12156188 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

GWENDOLYN KUBOTA,BCBA¹

1508 W Artesia Sq, Ste B Gardena, CA 90248 (800) 249-1266 Email:CREDENTIALING@B HWCARES.COM NPI: 1437711066 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 11936697

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Gardena

HAYDE J ROBLES, BCBA1

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800

Email:hrobles@znsmail.com

NPI: 1750932422 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44352 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

HELEN P MADER.BCBA1

18726 S Western Ave, Ste 408

Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1740597012

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1041503

HOLLY K BRUNTON, BCBA1

1508 W Artesia Sq. Ste B Gardena, CA 90248 (800) 249-1266 NPI: 1780249136 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-40574

IRIS M RAYO DE SELIKTAR,PHD1

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 515-8113 NPI: 1275896995 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY27468

Gardena **IRIS M RAYO DE** SELIKTAR, PHD1

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280 Gardena, CA 90248 (877) 515-8113 NPI: 1275896995 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY27468

JACOB GARNETT, BCBA1

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 Email:intake@behaviorfronti

ers.com

NPI: 1336705003 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12151472

JACQUELINE A CAMARGO, BCBA1

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 Email:CARD.CREDENTIALI NG@CENTER.COM NPI: 1275133258 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45571

JAMIE GIMENEZ, BCBA1 1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200

Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 Email:INTAKE@BEHAVIOR FRONTIERS.COM NPI: 1669930665 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 12042309

Gardena

JEREMY ROBERTS, BCBA1

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1801417951 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-55484

JIN LI.BCBA1

18726 S Western Ave, Ste 408

Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1285166132 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11624402 Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR

KARINA ARAIZA.BCBA1

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1225507494 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-23-64838

LACEE BENNETT.LMFT¹ 1225 W 190th St, Ste 280

Gardena, CA 90248 (877) 515-8113 NPI: 1871978924 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 138846

LIZETH SEVILLA, BCBA1

1515 W 190th St, Ste 300 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 329-9115 NPI: 1275114639 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-58372

Gardena

LONA BORBA, BCBA¹

1508 W Artesia Sq. Ste B Gardena, CA 90248 (800) 249-1266 NPI: 1497319917 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-56934

MARIA MOTE.BCBA1

18726 S Western Ave, Ste

408

Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1780161505 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45232 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARIAM FARUQUI.BCBA1

1508 W Artesia Sq. Ste B Gardena, CA 90248 (800) 249-1266 Email:CARETEAM@BHWC ARES.COM NPI: 1609427111

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12155898

MARJORIE C HEMMEN, BCBA1

1508 W Artesia Sq. Ste B Gardena, CA 90248 (800) 249-1266 NPI: 1851821490 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-35202

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Gardena MARK V CREVELLI,BCBA¹

1149 W 190th St, Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 324-5777 NPI: 1003476243 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11936925

MAX FERNANDEZ, BCBA1

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 Email:intake@behaviorfronti

ers.com

NPI: 1639502891 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11621427 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MIKE SELIKTAR, PHD1

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 515-8113 NPI: 1578734125 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 21980 Office Staff Language(s): HEBREW

MIKE SELIKTAR, PHD1

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280 Gardena, CA 90248 (877) 515-8113 NPI: 1578734125 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 21980 Office Staff Language(s): HEBREW

Gardena

MINDY GIBSON, BCBA1

1508 W Artesia Sq, Ste B Gardena, CA 90248 (800) 249-1266 NPI: 1679130231 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-39180

MISHA MONAZZAM,BCBA¹

1508 W Artesia Sq, Ste B Gardena, CA 90248 (800) 249-1266 NPI: 1184172454 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18527

NALLELI A VASQUEZ VEGA,BCBA¹

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1083178982 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11833668 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

NANA E HAYFORD-WILSON.BCBA¹

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 Email:credentialing@behavi orfrontiers.com NPI: 1891248399 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-58113

Gardena

NANCY LUC, BCBA1

1508 W Artesia Sq, Ste B Gardena, CA 90248 (800) 249-1266 NPI: 1871083816 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-30124 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE

NATS J BABEL, PsyD1

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 515-8113 NPI: 1316371479 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY32548

NATS J BABEL, PsyD1

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280 Gardena, CA 90248 (877) 515-8113 NPI: 1316371479 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY32548

NOHELI V JIMENEZ SANCHEZ,BCBA¹

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1467106195 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12156829 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Gardena

ORALIA B PATLAN, PHD1

742 W Gardena Blvd, Gardena, CA 90247 (310) 327-1357 NPI: 1861430977 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY17489 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PAULA L CEDILLO, PsyD1

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 515-8113 NPI: 1275168536 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 31658 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PAULA L CEDILLO, PsyD¹ 1225 W 190th St, Ste 280

Gardena, CA 90248 (877) 515-8113 NPI: 1275168536 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 31658 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PETER AHN, BCBA1

1508 W Artesia Sq, Ste B Gardena, CA 90248 (800) 249-1266 NPI: 1447604517 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11621841 Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Gardena

ROSARIO RAMOS, BCBA¹

500 W 190th St, Ste 220 Gardena, CA 90248 (866) 278-1520 NPI: 1750915039 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12041062 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SANDRA M ABRAHAM,PsyD¹

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 515-8113 Email:247brainhealth@gmai

I.com

NPI: 1427467851 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 31459 Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC

SANDRA M ABRAHAM,PsyD¹

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280 Gardena, CA 90248 (877) 515-8113 Email:247brainhealth@gmai l.com NPI: 1427467851 Cultural Competence

License No: 31459 Office Staff Language(s):

Training Completed: No

ARABIC

Gardena

SERENA GILL, BCBA¹

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200

Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1215561204 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-60670

SERGIO

ALMANZAR,LCSW1

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280 Gardena, CA 90248 (877) 515-8113 NPI: 1588003727 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 71549

SHAWNA BARRIOS, BCBA1

1149 W 190th St, Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 324-5777 NPI: 1922342534 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1107000

SHERRY HILLER VASQUEZ,BCBA¹

1515 190th St, Ste 300 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 819-4523 NPI: 1124449269 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-12863

STACY SUGAWARA,BCBA¹

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1427477389 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11415381

Gardena

THOMAS J

VANMARTER, BCBA1

500 W 190th St, Ste 220 Gardena, CA 90248 (866) 278-1520 NPI: 1679937320 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11622082 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

UMI KONO, BCBA1

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 NPI: 1447736616 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11831110

VANESSA C GOMEZ,BCBA¹

1149 W 190th St, Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 324-5777 NPI: 1437634086 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11832421 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

VANESSA MANRIQUEZ,BCBA¹

1149 W 190th St, Ste 2200 Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 856-0800 Email:credentialing@behavi orfrontiers.com NPI: 1356988869 Cultural Competence

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-47413 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Gardena WILLIAM M SHANNON,PHD¹

1225 W 190th St, Ste 280 Gardena, CA 90248 (877) 515-8113 NPI: 1063668275 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 22103

Glendale

ABIGAIL NAGY, BCBA1

1010 N Cental Ave, Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 295-3276 NPI: 1346812377 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12157356

ALISA BADRYAN, BCBA1

741 Glenvia St, Ste 200 Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 241-6780

Email:alisabadryan@gmail.c

om

NPI: 1972069300 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-35483 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN

AMY MENDEZ, BCBA1

600 W Broadway, Ste 300 Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 722-1770 NPI: 1801320635 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11725270 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Glendale BISIRAT Y HAILE, BCBA¹

741 Glenvia St, Ste 200 Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1689186835 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726181

CASSANDRA J GARRETT,BCBA¹

1010 N Central Ave, Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 Email:CREDENTIALING@A UTISMLEARNINGPARTNE

RS.COM

NPI: 1821616392 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12041222

CELINA LOPEZ, BCBA1

1010 N Central Ave, Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1891051504 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8358

CHRISTINA GOOD, BCBA1

1010 N Cental Ave, Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 295-3276 NPI: 1487374351 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12260720

Glendale

CHRISTINA PEREZ,BCBA¹

741 Glenvia St, Ste 200
Glendale, CA 91206
(818) 241-6780
Email:admin@ican-b.com
NPI: 1598182602
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11414593

CINDY

RUIZ-MARTINEZ, BCBA¹

600 W Broadway, Ste 300 Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 722-1770 NPI: 1487149563 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11831233

CRYSTAL WAGNER,BCBA¹

801 S Chevy Chase Dr, Ste 102 Glendale, CA 91205

(818) 265-2242

Email:mcarranza@calpsych care.com

NPI: 1740812338 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12259189

DAVID

ROINASHVILI,BCBA1

1135 E Maple St, Ste 102 Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 913-5254 NPI: 1760078158 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA12045803 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN:RUSSIAN

Glendale

DIANA M LOPEZ, BCBA1

1010 N Central Ave, Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1982037412 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726733

DIANA MONROY,BCBA1

1010 N Central Ave, Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1548648009 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18254

EMILY

TERATSUYAN,BCBA1

1135 E Maple St, Ste 102 Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 913-5254 Email:emily.abasolutions@g

mail.com
NPI: 1275139214

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-46362 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN

EMILY TERATSUYAN,BCBA¹

121 W Lexington Dr, Ste B140-B150 Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 913-5254 Email:emily.abasolutions@g mail.com

NPI: 1275139214
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 1-20-46362
Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN

Glendale ERICKA

CASTANEDA, BCBA1

1010 N Central Ave, Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1477029411 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-57360

GABY M BONILLA, BCBA1

801 S Chevy Chase Dr, Ste 102

Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 265-2242 NPI: 1841841517 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45773 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

GINA SHIM,BCBA¹ 1010 N Central Ave.

Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 Email:CREDENTIALING@P ACIFICCHILD.COM NPI: 1174901631 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18158 Office Staff Language(s):

KOREAN

HAZEL F SOLORZANO,BCBA¹

201 N Brand Blvd, Ste 233 Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 722-1770 NPI: 1750975256 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-47888 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Glendale

HELEN P MADER, BCBA1

600 W Broadway, Ste 300 Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 722-1770 NPI: 1740597012 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1041503

IRIS J ALVAREZ,BCBA¹

1010 N Central Ave, Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1154677565 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-16232

IRIS J ALVAREZ, BCBA1

741 Glenvia St, Ste 200 Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1154677565 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-16232

IVONNE HIGUERA, BCBA¹

1010 N Central Ave, Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 Email:ivhiguera15@gmail.co

VII.

NPI: 1265053284 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-41366 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Glendale

JAZMIN S INGRAM, BCBA¹

1010 N Cental Ave, Glendale, CA 91202 (818) 295-3276 NPI: 1699393793 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-47992

JESSICA A MUJICA, BCBA¹

1010 N Central Ave, Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1225505084 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45097

JULIE SULZINGER.BCBA1

600 W Broadway, Ste 300
Glendale, CA 91204
(818) 722-1770
NPI: 1730537721
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11621846
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

KENNETH CANTERO,BCBA¹

1010 N Central Ave, Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1679993547 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-15179 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Glendale

LAURA L FRANCO, BCBA1

600 W Broadway, Ste 300 Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 722-1770 NPI: 1720478506 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11417397 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LAUREN J JACOBS,BCBA¹

1010 N Central Ave, Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1396210795 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11832096

LAUREN J JACOBS,BCBA¹

741 Glenvia St, Ste 200 Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1396210795 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11832096

LUIZA ANDAKYAN.BCBA1

2931 Honolulu Ave,
Glendale, CA 91214
(818) 330-9006
Email:landakyan@adamants
ervices.com
NPI: 1528466257
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11415502
Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN; RUSSIAN

Glendale MADELEINE SAYEGH,LMFT¹

138 N Brand Blvd, Ste 303 Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 937-1095 NPI: 1336664440 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 100095 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;FRENCH

MEGAN HEADLEY, BCBA1

741 Glenvia St, Ste 200 Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1417376138 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-12999

NANCY FIKRY.BCBA1

741 Glenvia St, Ste 200 Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1811385289 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-10263

NICOLAS GUZMAN, BCBA1

741 Glenvia St, Ste 200 Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 241-6780

Email:info@lumarytherapy.c

om

NPI: 1497399950 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12041563 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Glendale NORMA A RAMIREZ, BCBA1

1010 N Central Ave, Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1992364335 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-17378 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

OLGAS SHARFMAN, BCBA1

1010 N Central Ave. Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1730737768 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-35906 Office Staff Language(s): **RUSSIAN**

PATRICIA K MASUDA STORY, PsyD1

225 E Broadway, Ste 213 Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 481-6581 Email:DRSTORY@ATOMIC SHRINK.COM NPI: 1467490987 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 20385 Office Staff Language(s): PORTUGUESE; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Glendale PATRICK EBRAHAMIAN, BCBA1

1010 N Central Ave. Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1063982619 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12157203

PATRYCJA A MALINOWSKA,LCSW1

120 E Chevy Chase Dr, Ste 251552 Glendale, CA 91205 (323) 717-4160 NPI: 1164843801 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 29507 Office Staff Language(s): POLISH

PAULINA M GASTELUM, BCBA1

206 N Jackson St. Ste 202 Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1609377670 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11832138 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ROBIN L PALM.BCBA1

1010 N Central Ave. Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1992061626 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8554

Glendale

SANDY

HERNANDEZ, BCBA1

600 W Broadway, Ste 300 Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 722-1770 NPI: 1154750537 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11314689 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SARINE DONOYAN, BCBA1

1010 N Central Ave. Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1891216032 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11726433 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN

SHAWNA BARRIOS, BCBA¹

600 W Broadway, Ste 300 Glendale, CA 91204 (818) 722-1770 NPI: 1922342534 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1107000

SHEERIN S ASHRAFI, BCBA1

102 Glendale, CA 91205 (818) 265-2242 NPI: 1548724826 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11834157

801 S Chevy Chase Dr, Ste

Glendale

STEPHANIE BIBEAU -GARLICK, BCBA1

741 Glenvia St, Ste 200 Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1174968655 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11313306

STEPHEN JOHNSON, BCBA1

206 N Jackson St. Ste 202 Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1952669095 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/7/3829

STEPHEN JOHNSON, BCBA1

741 Glenvia St, Ste 200 Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1952669095 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/7/3829

VINCENT V ANTWERP, BCBA1

1010 N Central Ave. Glendale, CA 91202 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1639530504 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1096374

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Glendale YADIRA ORTEGA,BCBA¹

741 Glenvia St, Ste 200 Glendale, CA 91206 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1093149049 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11313824 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ZAINAB PIRBHAI,LMFT¹

121 W Lexington Dr, Ste 808 Glendale, CA 91203 (818) 660-5583 NPI: 1376711085 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT47686 Office Staff Language(s): URDU

Glendora

BART L ROSS, PHD1

415 W Route 66, Ste 202 Glendora, CA 91740 (626) 963-4467 Email:Nawal63@verizon.net NPI: 1639105430 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY15175

DONALD L UNRUH,PHD¹ 415 W Route 66. Ste 202

Glendora, CA 91740 (626) 963-4467 NPI: 1154365435 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY7842

<u>Glendora</u>

NAWAL Y LOTFY,LMFT¹ 415 W Route 66, Ste 202

Glendora, CA 91740 (626) 963-4467 Email:Saidjcb@yahoo.com NPI: 1144501826 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC50089 Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC

Granada Hills

CARA L STEARNS ENTZ,BCBA¹

206 Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 937-0882 NPI: 1477889095 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 32183

17037 Chatsworth St, Ste

CHARLES S BERNAL,BCBA¹

17037 Chatsworth St, Ste 102

Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 576-0664 NPI: 1235726779 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-46507 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Granada Hills

DAISY VILLA, BCBA1

17037 Chatsworth St, Ste 102 Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 576-0664 Email:credentialing@csd.me NPI: 1205296423

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-42558

DIANA DELEON, BCBA1

17037 Chatsworth St, Ste 102 Granada Hills, CA 91344

(818) 576-0664 NPI: 1730715988 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-58097 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

INGRID MARES, BCBA¹

17037 Chatsworth St, Ste 102

Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 576-0664 NPI: 1194365734 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-32176

MIESHA D EARVEN, BCBA1

17037 Chatsworth St, Ste 102 Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 576-0664

NPI: 1023201035 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-13440

Granada Hills

SALLY L TORRENS,BCBA¹ 17037 Chatsworth St, Ste

206 Granada Hills, CA 91344 (818) 937-0882 NPI: 1750613899 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 1/8/4006

Hacienda Heights

JACKIE STAWINSKI,BCBA¹

17138 Colima Rd, Ste B Hacienda Heights, CA 91745 (661) 220-5508 Email:RHERNANDEZ@QBS SOCAL.COM NPI: 1376805002 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1107317

Harbor City

SABRINA TOOMA,BCBA1

1219 Lomita Blvd, Ste 104 105 106 Harbor City, CA 90710

(818) 345-2345 NPI: 1336414994 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8422

Hermosa Beach ASHLEY FARAG,BCBA¹

2447 Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste 111

Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 (310) 374-3300

NPI: 1467887604 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-13935

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Hermosa Beach BRITTNEY KEELER, BCBA1

1601 Ca 1, Ste 175 Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 (213) 320-7037 NPI: 1265789101 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1121405

CHRISTINA M KOWAN.BCBA1

111 Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 (310) 374-3300 NPI: 1043699903 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

2447 Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste

DANIELLE WAGONER, BCBA1

License No: 1-15-18691

2447 Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste 111 Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 (310) 374-3300 NPI: 1508396359 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 11936951 Office Staff Language(s):

ERICA BARON, BCBA1

SIGN LANGUAGES

2447 Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste 111

Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 (310) 374-3300 NPI: 1972933059 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA11212280

Hermosa Beach ERIN HERBE.BCBA1

2447 Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste

Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 (310) 374-3300 NPI: 1184025850 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

JENNIFER HARRIS.BCBA1

License No: 1-14-15297

2447 Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste 111 Hermosa Beach, CA 90254

(310) 374-3300 NPI: 1780020594 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: A172647

KARIN RIVETTI, BCBA1

2447 Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste 111

Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 (310) 374-3300 NPI: 1720457781 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-10417 Office Staff Language(s):

GERMAN

LISA STODDARD, BCBA1

2447 Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste 111

Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 (310) 374-3300 NPI: 1699176388 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA1073357

Hermosa Beach MICHELLE P DOVE, BCBA1

1601 Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 (213) 320-7037 NPI: 1003316589 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: ASW88053

NICHOLE WILLIAMS, BCBA1

2447 Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 (310) 374-3300 NPI: 1295136968 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 9627 SABRINA TOOMA.BCBA1

1601 Ca-1, Ste 175 Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 (213) 320-7037 NPI: 1336414994 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8422

SARAH A BOLLA, BCBA¹ 2447 Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste

111 Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 (310) 374-3300 NPI: 1497203319

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11832087 Office Staff Language(s): SIGN LANGUAGES

Hermosa Beach STEPHANIE DAVIS, BCBA1

1601 Ca 1, Ste 175 Hermosa Beach, CA 90254 (213) 320-7037 Email:S.Thomas@centerfora utism.com NPI: 1225540875

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 30293

Huntington Park

ASHLEY MENDOZA.BCBA1

7400 Pacific Blvd, Ste A B Huntington Park, CA 90255

(323) 538-9050
Email:S.Thomas@centerfora utism.com
NPI: 1780128710
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 1-21-48453

JAIME BOTERO,LCSW¹
2680 Saturn Ave, Ste 110
Huntington Park, CA 90255
(323) 908-4200

(323) 908-4200

Email:JAIMEB@SCFHC.OR

G

NPI: 1083744155 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW26451 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Inglewood KESJANA CAKE, PSYD1

301 N Prairie Ave, Ste 600 Inglewood, CA 90301 (323) 796-0353 NPI: 1114157567 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 29835 Office Staff Language(s): **ALBANIAN**

LEILI ZARBAKHSH,PSYD1

301 N Prairie Ave, Ste 600 Inglewood, CA 90301 (323) 796-0353 NPI: 1548529498 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBAD1041816 License No: 103311

MARIA ALBELAIS, BCBA1

301 N Prairie Ave, Ste 601 Inglewood, CA 90301 (323) 796-0353 NPI: 1780148866 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11834047

MARIAM FARUQUI, BCBA1

301 N Prairie Ave, Ste 600 Inglewood, CA 90301 (323) 796-0353 Email:CARETEAM@BHWC ARES.COM NPI: 1609427111

Training Completed: No License No: 12155898

Cultural Competence

Inglewood

MEGAN GUZMAN, BCBA1

301 N Prairie Ave, Ste 600 Inglewood, CA 90301 (323) 796-0353 Email:CREDENTIALING@3 60BHMAIL.COM NPI: 1235757840 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-56433

MONICA L PALLAN, LMFT¹

301 N Prairie Ave, Ste 600 Inglewood, CA 90301 (323) 796-0353 NPI: 1770925810 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

La Canada Flintridge

CARA L STEARNS ENTZ.BCBA1

1433 Foothill Blvd. La Canada Flintridge, CA 91011 (818) 937-0882 NPI: 1477889095 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 32183

SALLY L TORRENS, BCBA¹

1433 Foothill Blvd. La Canada Flintridge, CA 91011 (818) 937-0882 NPI: 1750613899 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/8/4006

La Crescenta

LARA

MEKHITARIAN,LMFT1 2512 Foothill Blvd, Ste 4

La Crescenta, CA 91214 (818) 570-0721 NPI: 1457558330 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 78395

Lakewood

DIANE L HOLM.LCSW1

4010 Watson Plaza Dr. Ste

Lakewood, CA 90712 (562) 497-1505 NPI: 1992822498 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW27462

ERICKA M JUAREZ.PHD1

4010 Watson Plaza Dr. Ste 285

Lakewood, CA 90712 (562) 497-1505 NPI: 1609024876 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY22135 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

HILLARY M SHERMAN WICKS,LCSW1

4010 Watson Plaza Dr, Ste 285 Lakewood, CA 90712 (562) 497-1505 NPI: 1114054681 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCS19707 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Lakewood

KIM A PRODGER, LCSW1

4010 Watson Plaza Dr, Ste Lakewood, CA 90712 (562) 497-1505 NPI: 1114066404 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

LYNN M

MILLER-ALBAN, LCSW1

License No: LCSW12046

4010 Watson Plaza Dr, Ste Lakewood, CA 90712

(562) 497-1505 Email:pvhhbo@aol.com NPI: 1699873679 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCS14442

MALIA S MONROE, BCBA1

6032 Village Rd. Lakewood, CA 90713 (562) 241-2004 NPI: 1033659446 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-32299 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

RUTH E LYNCH,LMFT¹

4010 Watson Plaza Dr, Ste 285

Lakewood, CA 90712 (562) 497-1505

Email:Amber.rice@harborps

vch.com

NPI: 1366674400 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 47327

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Lakewood SANDRA L FLORES,LCSW¹

4010 Watson Plaza Dr, Ste 285 Lakewood, CA 90712

(562) 497-1505 NPI: 1700140282 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW26257

SATOKO MURASE,LMFT¹ 4010 Watson Plaza Dr, Ste

285

Lakewood, CA 90712 (562) 497-1505

Email:harborpsychologist@y

ahoo.com

NPI: 1548381106
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: MFC40795
Office Staff Language(s):

JAPANESE YOSHIKA O SINCOCK,LMFT¹

4010 Watson Plaza Dr, Ste 285 Lakewood, CA 90712

(562) 497-1505 NPI: 1962520205 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 41739 Office Staff Language(s):

JAPANESE

Lancaster

ALEX MELKUMIAN,LMFT¹

44443 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1710135090 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 50669 Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN

ALEX MELKUMIAN,LMFT¹

44447 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1710135090 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 50669 Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN

ALEX MELKUMIAN, LMFT1

44459 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1710135090 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 50669 Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN

ANDREEA GENDREAU,LMFT¹

44443 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1699063719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 88183 Office Staff Language(s): ROMANIAN; MOLDAVIAN; MOLDOVAN

Lancaster

ANDREEA GENDREAU,LMFT¹

44447 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1699063719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 88183 Office Staff Language(s): ROMANIAN; MOLDAVIAN; MOLDOVAN

ANDREEA GENDREAU,LMFT¹

44459 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1699063719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 88183 Office Staff Language(s): ROMANIAN; MOLDAVIAN; MOLDOVAN

CHERISH A FOSTER,BCBA¹

1212 W Ave J, Ste 200 Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 220-5508 Email:RHERNANDEZ@QBS

SOCAL.COM NPI: 1447733720 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11833115

Lancaster

CRYSTAL ROGERS, BCBA¹

626 W Lancaster Blvd, Ste 52

Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 258-3211 NPI: 1578177408 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12150539

CYNTHIA A VIDAL-BUXTON,BCBA¹

1212 W Ave J, Ste 200 Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 220-5508 NPI: 1013421098 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-38651

DESIREE GONZALEZ LONG,LMFT¹

44443 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1841202066 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 47138

DESIREE GONZALEZ LONG,LMFT¹

44447 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1841202066 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 47138

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Lancaster DESIREE GONZALEZ LONG,LMFT¹

44459 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1841202066 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 47138

DOREEN M MCCANDLESS,LMFT¹

44447 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1699951517 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 91281

ELIZABETH MONROE,BCBA¹

626 W Lancaster Blvd, Ste 52 Lancaster, CA 93534

(661) 258-3211
Email:credentialing@behaviorfrontiers.com
NPI: 1003374703
Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 12157092

EVA TAUBER, LCSW¹

44447 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1851488100 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11765 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Lancaster

EVA TAUBER,LCSW1

44443 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1851488100 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11765 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

EVA TAUBER,LCSW¹

44459 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1851488100 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11765 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

GESBY M ALVAREZ,BCBA¹

1216 West Ave J, Ste 100 Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 215-2749 NPI: 1689133506 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11938400

GINA

VONLOSSBERG,LCSW1

44443 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1063786788 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 97464

Lancaster

HEATHER ERKEL,LMFT¹

44443 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1942463310 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 78636

HEATHER ERKEL,LMFT¹

44447 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1942463310 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 78636

HEATHER ERKEL, LMFT¹

44459 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1942463310 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 78636

HONEY B DARDASHTI.LMFT¹

44443 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1871612929 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 48897

HONEY B DARDASHTI,LMFT¹

44447 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1871612929 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 48897

Lancaster

HONEY B DARDASHTI,LMFT¹

44459 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1871612929 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 48897

JACKIE

STAWINSKI, BCBA1

1212 W Ave J, Ste 200 Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 220-5508 Email:RHERNANDEZ@QBS SOCAL.COM NPI: 1376805002 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA1107317 JENNIFER RIVERA, LPCC¹

11113 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93534 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1063929586 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 134164

KAREN L WIENER.LMFT¹

44443 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1265565303 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC42683

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Lancaster KAREN L WIENER, LMFT¹

44447 N 10th St W. Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1265565303 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: MFC42683

KAREN L WIENER, LMFT1

44459 10th St W. Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1265565303 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: MFC42683

KIM M OWENS.LPCC1

11113 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93534 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1821243874 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 134159

LAUREN BISHOP, BCBA1

1212 W Ave J, Ste 200 Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 220-5508 Email:RHERNANDEZ@QBS SOCAL.COM NPI: 1053745281 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

NARINE

KAZANDJIAN, BCBA1

License No: 11415563

1216 West Ave J, Ste 100 Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 215-2749 NPI: 1740749621 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11939358

Lancaster

PHILIP ADLER, PHD1

44443 N 10th St W. Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1962635045 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 26328

PHILIP ADLER.PHD1

44447 N 10th St W. Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1962635045 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 26328

PHILIP ADLER.PHD1

44459 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1962635045 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 26328

ROSA O HERNANDEZ.BCBA1

1212 W Ave J, Ste 200 Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 220-5508 Email:rhernandez@gbssoca I.com NPI: 1508198854 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11415204 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Lancaster **SAMANTHA R** STAWINSKI, BCBA1

1212 W Ave J, Ste 200

Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 220-5508 Email:RHERNANDEZ@QBS NPI: 1407084965 SOCAL.COM

NPI: 1740702380 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11726145 Office Staff Language(s):

SANDRA A GUERRERO,LCSW1

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

44443 N 10th St W. Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1407084965 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW71392 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SANDRA A GUERRERO.LCSW1 44447 N 10th St W,

Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1407084965 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW71392 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Lancaster SANDRA A GUERRERO,LCSW1

44459 10th St W. Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 726-2630 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW71392 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SARAH SCHWARTZ.PHD1

44443 N 10th St W. Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1083927651 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY23574

SARAH SCHWARTZ, PHD1

44447 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1083927651 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY23574

SARAH SCHWARTZ,PHD1

44459 10th St W. Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1083927651 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY23574

SHERRY WINSTON, LMFT1

44443 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1245568914 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 38804

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Lancaster

SHERRY WINSTON, LMFT¹

44447 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1245568914 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 38804

SHERRY WINSTON, LMFT1

44459 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93534 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1245568914 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 38804

TOMIA J BOWDEN, LMFT1

44443 N 10th St W, Lancaster, CA 93535 (661) 726-2630 NPI: 1750413365 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 81803

Lomita

ANNIE L CASAO, BCBA¹

25124 Narbonne Ave, Ste 102

Lomita, CA 90717 (888) 286-8715 NPI: 1427683200 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11938824 Office Staff Language(s): TAGALOG

Lomita

TOSHA HAYES,BCBA¹

25124 Narbonne Ave, Ste

102 Lomita, CA 90717 (888) 286-8715 NPI: 1558605212 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/7/3955

WILLEMIJN

CAMPBELL,LMFT¹

25124 Narbonne Ave, Ste 102

Lomita, CA 90717 (888) 286-8715 NPI: 1134327638 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFCI53261 Office Staff Language(s): DUTCH:

FLEMISH; SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Long Beach

A ASUNGI,LCSW¹

3939 Atlantic Ave, Ste 201 Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 498-3318

Email:sistahpeace@yahoo.c

om

NPI: 1386886505 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCS27091

Long Beach A ASUNGI,LCSW¹

3939 Atlantic Ave, Ste 208 Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 492-9600

Email:sistahpeace@yahoo.c

om

NPI: 1386886505 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCS27091

ADRIEL K NGANWUCHU,LCSW¹

4525 E Atherton St, Long Beach, CA 90815 (562) 621-0155

Email:SDakessian@roadscli

nic.org

NPI: 1306223607 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 99512

ADRIEL K

NGANWUCHU,LCSW1

4525 E Atherton St, Long Beach, CA 90815 (562) 961-0155

Email:SDakessian@roadscli

nic.org

NPI: 1306223607 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 99512

AIMEE MEJIA, BCBA¹

5001 Airport Plaza Dr, Ste

200

Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1548704141 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11624132 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Long Beach

ALEX MELKUMIAN, LMFT¹

2101 Magnolia Ave, Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 428-4111 NPI: 1710135090 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 50669 Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN

ALEX MELKUMIAN, LMFT1

5190 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90805 (818) 654-3887 NPI: 1710135090 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 50669 Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN

ALEX SANCHEZ, BCBA1

3431 Cherry Ave, Suite B Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1184180556 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11936366

ALEXANDRA SAVAGE,LCSW¹

2101 Magnolia Ave, Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 428-4111 NPI: 1508405614 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 110869

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Long Beach **ALONDRA Q** MIRANDA, BCBA1

5001 Airport Plaza Dr. Ste 200

Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1205415825 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12156830 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ALYSSA MOJARRO, BCBA1

3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste 100

Long Beach, CA 90807 (866) 523-4268

Email:credentialing@kadian

t.com

NPI: 1326529785 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11831646

AMY BOYER.BCBA1

3431 Cherry Ave, Suite B Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1285127936 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-47518

ANAHITA P RENNER, BCBA1

111 W Ocean Blvd. 4th Fl Long Beach, CA 90802 (562) 449-2627 NPI: 1275896607

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1041573

Long Beach ANDREEA GENDREAU,LMFT1

5190 Atlantic Ave. Long Beach, CA 90805

(818) 654-3887 NPI: 1699063719 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 88183 Office Staff Language(s):

MOLDOVAN

ANGELA YU.BCBA1

5001 Airport Plaza Dr. Ste 200

ROMANIAN; MOLDAVIAN;

Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274

NPI: 1164073581 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11938236

Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN

ANGELICA LINARES, BCBA1

5001 Airport Plaza Dr, Ste 200

Long Beach, CA 90815

(866) 727-8274 NPI: 1477097004 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11624685

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Long Beach ANTHONY G

KONSTANTINIDIS, LMFT¹

2750 E Spring St, Ste 202 Long Beach, CA 90806 (855) 284-7483

Email:SUPPORT@THRIVE WORKS.COM

NPI: 1922346261 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 107111

AYDE FIGUEROA, LCSW1

4525 E Atherton St. Long Beach, CA 90815 (562) 621-0155

Email:SDakessian@roadscli

nic.ora

NPI: 1538592266 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 88291

AYDE FIGUEROA, LCSW1

4525 E Atherton St. Long Beach, CA 90815 (562) 961-0155

Email:SDakessian@roadscli

nic.org

NPI: 1538592266 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 88291

BRANDON WHITFIELD, BCBA1

5001 Airport Plaza Dr. Ste

200

Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1669887030 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-16392

Long Beach BRITTENI COLBERT, BCBA1

3491 Elm Ave. Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 999-7788 NPI: 1225491871 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-39055

BRYCETON N DANICO,LCSW1

6060 N Paramount Blvd, Long Beach, CA 90805 (562) 790-1860 NPI: 1124114020 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: LCSW20979

CHARALAMBOS A KYRIACOU,PHD1

1043 Elm Ave, Ste 302 Long Beach, CA 90813 (562) 247-7740 NPI: 1235458530 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY22208

CHIARA MONANNI, BCBA¹

5001 Airport Plaza Dr. Ste 200

Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1508445024 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-63105

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Long Beach CHRISTIAN A ESPINOZA.BCBA¹

3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste 100

Long Beach, CA 90807 (866) 523-4268 NPI: 1194202606 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12258802

CHRISTOPHER BOYDEN-DESHAZER,LCS W¹

1043 Elm Ave, Ste 302 Long Beach, CA 90813 (562) 247-7740 NPI: 1194177410 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW105913

CORRINE SALLEE,BCBA¹

3431 Cherry Ave, Suite B Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123 Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com
NPI: 1336605781
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

License No: 1-21-47961

COURTNEY FRIEDMAN,BCBA¹

5001 Airport Plaza Dr, Ste 200 Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274

(866) 727-8274 NPI: 1033477732 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 95118920 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Long Beach

DAI DOAN,BCBA1

5001 Airport Plaza Dr, Ste 200

Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1598136129 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11519876 Office Staff Language(s):

VIETNAMESE DESIREE GONZA

DESIREE GONZALEZ LONG,LMFT¹

2101 Magnolia Ave, Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 428-4111 NPI: 1841202066 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 47138

DESIREE GONZALEZ LONG,LMFT¹

5190 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90805 (818) 654-3887 NPI: 1841202066 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 47138

DIANA FRANCO, BCBA¹ 3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste

100 Long Beach, CA 90807 (866) 523-4268 NPI: 1982042479

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11519639 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Long Beach DIEGO VEGA,BCBA¹

3431 Cherry Ave, Suite B Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1063918597 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11935670

Office Staff Language(s):

DORIS N ROBERTSON,LPCC¹

4525 E Atherton St.

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Long Beach, CA 90815 (562) 621-0155 NPI: 1982986352 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 70128

DORIS N ROBERTSON,LPCC¹

4525 E Atherton St, Long Beach, CA 90815 (562) 961-0155 NPI: 1982986352 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 70128

ELIZABETH BORDERS.BCBA¹

3431 Cherry Ave, Suite B Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1851879142 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45399

Long Beach ELIZABETH S

SCHEFF,BCBA¹

100 Long Beach, CA 90807 (866) 523-4268 NPI: 1639510456 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-20688

3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste

ELIZABETH SAN ELIAS,LCSW¹

1043 Elm Ave, Ste 302 Long Beach, CA 90813 (562) 247-7740 NPI: 1093914376 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW28579 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

EMILY FELDMAN MURPHY, BCBA¹

3431 Cherry Ave, Suite B Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1194069716 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11312727

EVA TAUBER, LCSW¹

2101 Magnolia Ave, Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 428-4111 NPI: 1851488100 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11765 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Long Beach

EVA TAUBER, LCSW¹

5190 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90805 (818) 654-3887 NPI: 1851488100 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11765 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

FERNANDO M AVILA, PhD1

2750 E Spring St, Ste 202 Long Beach, CA 90806 (855) 284-7483 Email:SUPPORT@THRIVE WORKS.COM NPI: 1962783464 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 31410 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

FRANCISCO CAPILLA JR,BCBA¹

5001 Airport Plaza Dr, Ste 200 Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274 Email:rachel.mccollum@auti smtherapies.com NPI: 1396355855

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49358 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Long Beach GABRIEL ORTEGA,BCBA¹

3750 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 606-0566 Email:admin@ican-b.com NPI: 1396204103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-47678 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

GABRIELA I FERNANDEZ,LMFT¹

5190 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90805 (818) 654-3887 Email:treatment@tarzanatc. org

NPI: 1548535602 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 92401

GICELL GARCIA,BCBA¹ 5001 Airport Plaza Dr, Ste

5001 Airport Plaza Dr, Ste 200 Long Beach, CA 90815

Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1952984601 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12156188 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

HEATHER ERKEL, LMFT¹

2101 Magnolia Ave, Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 428-4111 NPI: 1942463310 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 78636

Long Beach

HEATHER ERKEL,LMFT¹

5190 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90805 (818) 654-3887 NPI: 1942463310 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 78636

HONEY B DARDASHTI,LMFT¹

2101 Magnolia Ave, Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 428-4111 NPI: 1871612929 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 48897

HONEY B DARDASHTI,LMFT¹

5190 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90805 (818) 654-3887 NPI: 1871612929 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 48897

JANY V ALVEY-MOTTA,BCBA¹

3752 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 606-0566 Email:insuranceoperations@ 360bhmail.com NPI: 1972088862 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11832547

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Long Beach

JEFFREY MCGINNESS,BCBA¹

3431 Cherry Ave, Suite B Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1336684356 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11624209

JESCRISTA HARRIS,BCBA¹

3431 Cherry Ave, Suite B Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1053881151 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12045994

JESSICA BARISH, BCBA1

111 W Ocean Blvd, 4th Fl Long Beach, CA 90802 (562) 449-2627 Email:ycordova@easyspeec h.org

NPI: 1871838987 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-12-11886

JESSICA MALDONADO,BCBA¹

Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1093293979 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12260091

3431 Cherry Ave, Suite B

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Long Beach

JESSICA

MALDONADO, BCBA1

3431 Cherry Ave, Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1093293979 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12260091

JOANA A LAM, BCBA1

3431 Cherry Ave, Suite B Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1740731173 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12260626

JORGE SIGUENZA, BCBA¹

5001 Airport Plaza Dr, Ste 200

Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1639799208 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12155582 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JOSEPHINE DE LA CRUZ.BCBA¹

3750 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 606-0566 NPI: 1255877502 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11829530 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Long Beach

JUSTIN A OREFICE, BCBA¹

111 W Ocean Blvd, 4th Fl Long Beach, CA 90802 (562) 449-2627 NPI: 1225420235 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11312920

KAREN L WIENER, LMFT1

2101 Magnolia Ave, Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 428-4111 NPI: 1265565303 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC42683

KAREN L WIENER, LMFT1

5190 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90805 (818) 654-3887 NPI: 1265565303 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC42683

KATHRYN SCHILLINGER.BCBA¹

3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste 100

Long Beach, CA 90807 (866) 523-4268 NPI: 1952986739 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12156401

Long Beach KATHYA SALAZAR CRUZ,BCBA¹

5001 Airport Plaza Dr, Ste 200 Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274

Email:rachel.mccollum@auti smtherapies.com NPI: 1336759760 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-47605 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

KESJANA CAKE, PSYD¹

3750 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 606-0566 NPI: 1114157567 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 29835 Office Staff Language(s): ALBANIAN

KEVIN GALAN, BCBA¹

3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste 100

Long Beach, CA 90807 (866) 523-4268 NPI: 1881233617 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-40048

KIMBERLY A ROMO, LPCC¹

5190 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90805 (818) 654-3887 NPI: 1982040283 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 106412

Long Beach

LAUREN A HUNT, BCBA¹

111 W Ocean Blvd, 4th Fl Long Beach, CA 90802 (562) 449-2627 NPI: 1730571746 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11417855

LAUREN TURNER, BCBA¹

3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste 100

Long Beach, CA 90807 (866) 523-4268 NPI: 1740712991 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-24113

LAWRENCE M TRAN,BCBA¹

3431 Cherry Ave, Suite B Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1649786054 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11939570

LEAH MANSFIELD, BCBA1

3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste 100 Long Beach, CA 90807 (866) 523-4268

NPI: 1215322441 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11518410

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Long Beach LEANDRE ALLEN, BCBA¹

5001 Airport Plaza Dr. Ste 200

Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274

Email:rachel.mccollum@lear

nbehavioral.com NPI: 1144849472 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-59951

LEILI ZARBAKHSH,PSYD1

3750 Atlantic Ave. Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 606-0566 NPI: 1548529498 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBAD1041816

LILIA SANTOYO.LCSW1

1043 Elm Ave, Ste 302 Long Beach, CA 90813 (562) 432-7300 NPI: 1366585903 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW62235 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LINDSAY SOUZA, BCBA1

3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste 100

Long Beach, CA 90807 (866) 523-4268 NPI: 1518402932

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA11624139

Long Beach

LYDIA CASTILLO, BCBA1

3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste

Long Beach, CA 90807 (866) 523-4268 NPI: 1760952451 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45149

MANUEL ZERMENO¹

1043 Elm Ave, Ste 302 Long Beach, CA 90813 (562) 247-7740 NPI: 1598009391 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT114921

MARIA ALBELAIS, BCBA1

3750 Atlantic Ave. Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 606-0566 NPI: 1780148866 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11834047

MARINA D BAUTISTA, BCBA1

3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste 100

Long Beach, CA 90807 (866) 523-4268

Email:credentialing@kadian

t.com

NPI: 1104498476 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-55796

Long Beach

MARLEN VELAZQUEZ HERNANDEZ, BCBA1

3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste 100

Long Beach, CA 90807 (866) 523-4268 NPI: 1619478542 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-62268

MELISSA PEREZ-RUAN, BCBA1

5001 Airport Plaza Dr, Ste

200

Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1407363245 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-50742 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

MELISSA RESERVA, BCBA1

3431 Cherry Ave, Suite B Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1275877987 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8872

MICHAEL D MARTINEZ JR.PSYD1

1043 Elm Ave, Ste 302 Long Beach, CA 90813 (562) 247-7740 NPI: 1225440738 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY28912

Long Beach MONICA L PALLAN, LMFT¹

3750 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 606-0566 NPI: 1770925810 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 103311

MONIQUE L GARY.LCSW1

111 W Ocean Blvd, Ste 400 Long Beach, CA 90802 (562) 628-8654 NPI: 1255451761 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No
License No: LCS29611

NATHAN TYREE,BCBA¹
3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste
100
Long Beach, CA 90807
(866) 523-4268
NPI: 1790156990
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11519966

NICOLE ARAUJO.BCBA1

5001 Airport Plaza Dr, Ste 200

Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1891371381 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 12154741 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Long Beach ORALIA B PATLAN, PHD¹

3815 Atlantic Ave, Ste 2 Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 424-8503 NPI: 1861430977 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY17489 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PATRICIA TYREE,BCBA¹ 3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste

100

Long Beach, CA 90807 (866) 523-4268

Email:credentialing@kadian

t.com

NPI: 1497327241 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-56937 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PETER S THEODORE,PHD¹

1043 Elm Ave, Ste 302 Long Beach, CA 90813 (562) 247-7740 NPI: 1487080651 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY22511

PETERSON Q PHAM.LCSW¹

1043 Elm Ave, Ste 302 Long Beach, CA 90813 (562) 247-7740 Email:mmartinez@apla.org NPI: 1790107597 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW101148

Long Beach PEYTON P STEELE,BCBA¹

3431 Cherry Ave, Suite B Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1871086553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12363591

PHILIP ADLER,PHD1

2101 Magnolia Ave, Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 428-4111 NPI: 1962635045 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 26328

PHILIP ADLER, PHD1

5190 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90805 (818) 654-3887 NPI: 1962635045 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 26328

RYAN L RENNER, BCBA1

111 W Ocean Blvd, 4th Fl Long Beach, CA 90802 (562) 449-2627 NPI: 1932462363 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1096484

SABRINA COX,LCSW1

1043 Elm Ave, Ste 302 Long Beach, CA 90813 (562) 247-7740 NPI: 1326538067 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW94673

Long Beach SANDRA A

GUERRERO,LCSW¹ 2101 Magnolia Ave,

Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 428-4111 NPI: 1407084965 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW71392 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SANDRA A GUERRERO,LCSW¹

5190 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90805 (818) 654-3887 NPI: 1407084965 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW71392 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SARAH S MACKINNON,BCBA¹

111 W Ocean Blvd, 4th Fl Long Beach, CA 90802 (562) 449-2627 NPI: 1639535636 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-19407 Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN

SARAH SCHWARTZ,PHD1

2101 Magnolia Ave, Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 428-4111 NPI: 1083927651 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY23574

Long Beach

SARAH SCHWARTZ,PHD¹ 5190 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90805 (818) 654-3887 NPI: 1083927651

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY23574

SEAN N BOILEAU, LPCC1

1043 Elm Ave, Ste 302 Long Beach, CA 90813 (562) 247-7740 NPI: 1508012113 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY24035

SHAINA ROBINSON,BCBA¹

3752 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90807 (562) 606-0566 NPI: 1942772025 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11833915

SHERRY WINSTON, LMFT¹

2101 Magnolia Ave, Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 428-4111 NPI: 1245568914 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 38804

SHERRY WINSTON, LMFT1

5190 Atlantic Ave, Long Beach, CA 90805 (818) 654-3887 NPI: 1245568914 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 38804

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Long Beach **STEPHANIE**

LEMBURG,BCBA1

Long Beach, CA 90807 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1821533829 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11624243

3431 Cherry Ave, Suite B

STEPHANIE REAL.BCBA1 5001 Airport Plaza Dr, Ste

200

Long Beach, CA 90815 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1932765617 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12155714 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SUSAN M SHIN,LCSW1 1760 Termino Ave, Ste 100

Long Beach, CA 90804 (310) 552-0146 Email:VORTEXMHS106@Y AHOO.COM NPI: 1831349455 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 96757 Office Staff Language(s):

VERA M BELL, PHD1

KOREAN

3780 Kilroy Airport Way, Ste 370

Long Beach, CA 90806 (562) 424-6015 NPI: 1982714762

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY13405

Long Beach

VINCENT E DURU, BCBA1

3745 Long Beach Blvd, Ste

Long Beach, CA 90807 (866) 523-4268

Email:credentialing@kadian

t.com

NPI: 1669719712 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12259222

WENDY STONE, PsyD1

1760 Termino Ave, Ste 100 Long Beach, CA 90804 (310) 552-0146

Email:rjenkinsmd@vortexme ntalhealth.com

NPI: 1821669623 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 29228

WILLEMIJN CAMPBELL.LMFT¹

444 W Ocean Blvd, Ste 800 Long Beach, CA 90802 (310) 456-4937 NPI: 1134327638 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFCI53261 Office Staff Language(s):

DUTCH:

FLEMISH; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

Los Angeles

AARON M FISHER, PsyD1

3600 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 2200 PAPAZYAN, PsyD1 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (213) 382-4400

Email:dr.aaronmichaelfisher @gmail.com

NPI: 1306192398 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY30124

ABBY TEKIE, BCBA1

6310 San Vicente, Ste 300 Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 693-1600 NPI: 1336864537 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-61829

AGNESA PAPAZYAN.PsvD¹

1910 S Magnolia Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90037 (213) 749-0947 NPI: 1730374893 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 27872 Office Staff Language(s): **ARMENIAN**

AGNESA PAPAZYAN, PsyD1 1555 W 110th St,

Los Angeles, CA 90047 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1730374893 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 27872 Office Staff Language(s): **ARMENIAN**

Los Angeles

AGNESA

808 W 58th St. Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1730374893 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 27872 Office Staff Language(s): **ARMENIAN**

AGNESA PAPAZYAN, PsyD1

808 W 58th St. Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 541-1600 NPI: 1730374893 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 27872 Office Staff Language(s): **ARMENIAN**

ALAN MONTES.LCSW1

1625 N Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1265748610 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW100412 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

ALEXANDRA SANCHEZ,LCSW1

2707 S Central Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90011 (323) 234-5000 NPI: 1336663244 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW106067 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

ALEXIS K YETWIN, PhD1

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1326278540 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY25644

ALISA BADRYAN,BCBA¹

11900 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 520

Los Angeles, CA 90064 (818) 241-6780

Email:alisabadryan@gmail.c

om

NPI: 1972069300 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-35483 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN

ALISA KOZOREZ,BCBA¹

13101 W Washington Blvd, Ste 238

Los Angeles, CA 90066 (310) 566-7479 NPI: 1255699971 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-12-10312

ALISON ADLER, BCBA1

13101 W Washington Blvd, Ste 103

(310) 853-8025 NPI: 1851637292 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Los Angeles, CA 90066

License No: 1-12-10042

Los Angeles

ALISON G TAN, PsyD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1962172593 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 32890

ALLISON HEFLEY,PHD1

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 1265e

Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 273-4843

Email:kfletcher@emhla.com NPI: 1558744938

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 30614
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ALVIN FONG,LCSW1

767 N Hill St, Ste 400 Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 808-1700 Email:nyuen@cscla.org NPI: 1093457293 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 107238

ALVINA ROSALES,PhD1

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1457807109 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: PSY28388

Los Angeles

ALYSON C HERME, PhD1

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1649728569 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY29571

ALYSON C HERME, PhD1

4650 W Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2145 NPI: 1649728569 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY29571

AMBER L ARAGON, BCBA1

5800 S Eastern Ave, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90040 (714) 576-7455 NPI: 1427547694 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11934427

AMY E WEST, PHD1

3250 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (323) 361-3849 NPI: 1174712137 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 29133

AMY FARRELL, BCBA1

4322 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 104 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (323) 879-4951 Email:CARD.CREDENTIALI NG@CENTERFORAUTISM. COM NPI: 1770118283

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-60627 Los Angeles

AMY R KANE,LMFT¹ 1625 N Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1265776371

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT86587

ANA W MCDONALD, PHD1

1625 E 4th St, Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 268-8391

Email:amcdonald@lachc.co

m

NPI: 1518044106 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY17385 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CROATIAN

ANA W MCDONALD, PHD1

325 E 7th St, Los Angeles, CA 90014 (213) 893-1960 Email:amcdonald@lachc.co

m

NPI: 1518044106 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY17385 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE:CROATIAN

ANASTASIA E HARRELL,PsyD¹

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1629795695 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY33553

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles **ANDREA C**

TABUENCA, PhD1

4650 Sunset Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1093192874 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 28819

ANITA C BURDETTE, LCSW1

10300 Compton Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90002 (323) 564-4331 NPI: 1497399869 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW86175

ANN DALENA.BCBA1

5800 S Eastern Ave. Ste 500 ARTURO CHAVEZ Los Angeles, CA 90040 (714) 576-7455 NPI: 1881071884 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11314581

ANN Y GOTTUSO, PHD1

8700 Beverly Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90048 (310) 423-3277 NPI: 1407224512 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY26501

ANYA T GRIFFIN.PhD1

4650 Sunset Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1386822286 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY26890

Los Angeles

APRIL K HERNANDEZ,PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1184823916 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY24047 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ARIELLE L LOPEZ,LCSW1

767 N Hill St, Ste 400 Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 808-1700 NPI: 1700212958 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: ASW84079

ALVAREZ,LCSW1

1625 N Schrader Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1578931341 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW112387

ASHLEY A MASSIMINO.PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1619161569 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 23992

Los Angeles

ASHLEY FARAG, BCBA1

3424 Motor Ave, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90034 (424) 672-6700 NPI: 1467887604 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-13935

ASHLEY I REYES1

4425 S Central Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90011 (323) 908-4200 NPI: 1811409287 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: ASW84885

ASHLEY WHITAKER.PhD1

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1639525926 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LEP28329

ATUSA FAGHIRI, PSYD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1851875389 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 30214

ATUSA FAGHIRI, PSYD1 5154 W Sunset Blvd,

Los Angeles, CA 90027 (888) 831-2618 NPI: 1851875389 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 30214

Los Angeles **AURORA E**

CORTEZ-DIAZ, BCBA1

5777 W Century Blvd, Ste 675

Los Angeles, CA 90045 (310) 649-0499 NPI: 1467033829 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18325 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

AYOOLUWA A BELLO, LCSW1

4425 S Central Ave,

Los Angeles, CA 90011 (323) 908-4200 Email:AYOOLUWAB@SCF HC.ORG NPI: 1043879190 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 86866

SPANISH; CASTILIAN AYSIA SMITH.BCBA1

Office Staff Language(s):

4221 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 300a Los Angeles, CA 90010 (888) 428-3223 NPI: 1033570429 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-35622

BISIRAT Y HAILE.BCBA1

11900 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 520

Los Angeles, CA 90064 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1689186835 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726181

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

BONNIE KRUEGER, PhD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1144425935 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 16400

BRANDON N BURKHARDT.LCSW1

4425 S Central Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90011 (323) 908-4200 NPI: 1184891236 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW84750

BRENDA HART.PhD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1023206067 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 24697

BRIAN AUSTRIA.BCBA1

6310 San Vicente, Ste 300 Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 693-1600 NPI: 1952982316 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-59665

BRIDGID M CONN, PhD1

3250 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 300 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (323) 361-2153 NPI: 1790180321 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 27641

Los Angeles BRIDGID M CONN, PhD1

4650 W Sunset Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2145 NPI: 1790180321 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 27641

BRIGID Q DONAHUE.LCSW1

8405 Beverly Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 653-1990 NPI: 1689949844 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW76430

BRUCE L THIESSEN.PhD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1841541984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 14259

BRYAN CHOLPHD1

1625 E 4th St, Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 268-8391 NPI: 1134411655 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: A94538

BRYAN CHOI, PHD1

325 E 7th St. Los Angeles, CA 90014 (213) 893-1960 NPI: 1134411655 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: A94538

Los Angeles

BYRON RIVERA, PSYD1

1625 E 4th St. Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 268-8391 NPI: 1558900084 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY31537 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

BYRON RIVERA, PSYD¹

325 E 7th St. Los Angeles, CA 90014 (213) 893-1960 NPI: 1558900084 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY31537 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

CARLA JARAMILLO, PSYD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1689823627 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 27512

CARLA JARAMILLO, PSYD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1689823627 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 27512

Los Angeles **CARLOS R**

SANTELL, PsyD1 3600 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 2200 Los Angeles, CA 90010

(213) 382-4400 Email:csantellpsyd@gmail.c

NPI: 1871073239 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 33315 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

CARYN WHITACRE.PSYD1

1625 N Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1376296103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY32271

CATHERINE A HOPP,BCBA1

1722 1/2 Colorado Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90041 (323) 744-1314 NPI: 1700241221 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-19979

CATHLIYN E BURANAHIRUN, PsyD1

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1013102664 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY25224

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

CHAO C KUO, PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1184972432 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY29556 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;MANDAR;TAI

CHARALAMBOS A KYRIACOU,PHD¹

LANGUAGES

1679 E 120th St, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90059 (323) 329-9700 NPI: 1235458530 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY22208

CHARALAMBOS A KYRIACOU,PHD¹

5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 310 Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725

NPI: 1235458530 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY22208

CHARALAMBOS A KYRIACOU.PHD¹

5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 500

Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 NPI: 1235458530 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY22208

Los Angeles CHARLES B

WASSERMAN,PHD1

3032 Rowena Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90039 (323) 665-1185 NPI: 1659361731 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY5722

CHARLES B WASSERMAN,PHD¹

3002 Rowena Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90039 (323) 666-1544 NPI: 1659361731 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY5722

CHARLES B WASSERMAN,PHD¹

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1659361731 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: PSY5722

CHARLES S BERNAL,BCBA¹

360 E 2nd St, 8th FI Los Angeles, CA 90012 (818) 322-9006 NPI: 1235726779 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-46507 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Los Angeles CHARLOTTE NUQUI,BCBA¹

6153 Colgate Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 433-4165

Email:IGCNhealthcare@outlook.com

NPI: 1467919845 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12363649

CHRISTINA M KOWAN,BCBA¹

3424 Motor Ave, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90034 (424) 672-6700 NPI: 1043699903 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18691

CHRISTOPHER A IFEKWUNIGWE,LCSW¹

4425 S Central Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90011 (323) 908-4200 NPI: 1770701708 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW19633

CHRISTOPHER BOYDEN-DESHAZER,LCS

5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 310 Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 NPI: 1194177410 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: LCSW105913

Los Angeles CHRISTOPHER BOYDEN-DESHAZER,LCS

5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 500

Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 NPI: 1194177410 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW105913

CLAIRE G SERRANO,BCBA¹

1055 W 7th St, Ste 1800 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (818) 235-1414

Email:mfeldman@act-works.

NPI: 1447710140 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-41682 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

CLARA HOVERMAN,LCSW¹

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1487198917 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 101351

CORY MCKINSEY, PSYD1

1625 N Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1992053599 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY30615

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Los Angeles **CYNTHIA**

GONZALES, BCBA1

3424 Motor Ave, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90034 (424) 672-6700 Email:hr@firststepsforkids.c

NPI: 1063976827 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11833689

CYNTHIA STEVENS.PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1508014143 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY8926 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; JAPANESE; SPA NISH: CASTILIAN

CYNTHIA VIERA BRECKENRIDGE.LCSW1

611 S Kingsley Dr, Los Angeles, CA 90005 (213) 201-1621 NPI: 1225751084 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW109499

DAINIUS BANAITIS, BCBA1

11500 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 400 Los Angeles, CA 90064

(310) 922-1918 NPI: 1932233954 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: MFC44723 Office Staff Language(s):

LITHUANIAN

Los Angeles

DAINIUS BANAITIS, BCBA1 1444 S Centinela Ave, Ste 3

Los Angeles, CA 90025 (310) 775-1521 NPI: 1932233954 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: MFC44723 Office Staff Language(s):

DAISY LUNA, LMFT1

LITHUANIAN

5205 Melrose Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90038 (323) 337-1809 NPI: 1508280637 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 127024 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

DAISY LUNA, LMFT1

8405 Beverly Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 653-1990 NPI: 1508280637 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 127024 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

DANIEL D MEISENHEIMER, LCSW1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1073875548 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 74848

Los Angeles

DARA

MORADZADEH,PhD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1275888364 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 24742

DARYA HARRISON.PSYD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1902214778 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 33035

DARYN KALMUS, BCBA1

4221 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 300a Los Angeles, CA 90010 (888) 428-3223 NPI: 1114290772 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1084215

DAVID MARTINEZ JR.BCBA¹

633 W 5th St, Ste 2613 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (877) 264-6747

Email:S.Thomas@centerfora **DEBORAH** utism.com NPI: 1659870988

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12259502 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Los Angeles

DAVID ROINASHVILI, BCBA1

1274 N Crescent Heights. Apt 125 Los Angeles, CA 90026 (818) 913-5254 NPI: 1760078158 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA12045803 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN: RUSSIAN

DEBORAH C FREEMAN, LCSW1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1245811181 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 16795

DEBORAH C ROTHSCHILD, LCSW1

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1437442167 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCS16795

DIGIOVANNI,LMFT1

1625 Schrader Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500

Email:ddigiovanni@lalbgtcen

ter.org

NPI: 1205035813 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFT45761

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

DEMETRIC MARSH,LCSW1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1629190848 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 105923

DENISE PADGITT.BCBA1

4221 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 300a 4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (888) 428-3223 NPI: 1912271024 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1118857

DIANE L KUBRIN, LMFT¹

1625 Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1811020548 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: MFC28532

DONALD J GONZALES.LCSW1

1530 Hillhurst Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (562) 437-0373 NPI: 1699808998 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW18413 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

DONNA TROUNG, PsyD1

3130 S Vermont Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90007 (323) 766-2360 NPI: 1972798098 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 30689

Los Angeles

DORIS S CHUN, PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1861416711 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY22452

DORIS S CHUN.PHD1

Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1861416711 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY22452

DYLAN G HARWOOD.PHD¹

Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 273-4843 NPI: 1245337039 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY17667 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

DYLAN G HARWOOD, PHD1 FERNANDEZ, LPCC1

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 1270e Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 273-4843 NPI: 1245337039 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY17667 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Los Angeles

ELAINE ROSA, PsyD1 11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 1265e Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 273-4843

NPI: 1154609311 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 25386

ELENA BESBRIS,LCSW1

1625 E 4th St, Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 268-8391 NPI: 1528578382 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW107113

10801 National Blvd, Ste 611 ELENA BESBRIS, LCSW1

325 E 7th St. Los Angeles, CA 90014 (213) 893-1960 NPI: 1528578382 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW107113

ELENA

5701 S Hoover St. Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 541-1400 NPI: 1972745990 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No

ELENA FERNANDEZ,LPCC1

License No: 26494

5701 S Hoover St, Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1972745990 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 26494

Los Angeles

ELENA FERNANDEZ,LPCC1

6505 8th Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90043 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1972745990 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 26494

ELISSA WU.PSYD1

1625 E 4th St, Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 268-8391 NPI: 1386187318 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY28962

ELISSA WU, PSYD1

325 E 7th St. Los Angeles, CA 90014 (213) 893-1960 NPI: 1386187318 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY28962

ELIZABETH A MOUR,LCSW1

1625 Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1700289493 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW88520

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles **ELIZABETH SAN** ELIAS,LCSW1

1679 E 120th St, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90059 (323) 329-9700 NPI: 1093914376 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW28579 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ELIZABETH SAN ELIAS.LCSW¹

500 Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 NPI: 1093914376 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW28579 Office Staff Language(s):

5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste

ELIZABETH SAN ELIAS,LCSW¹

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 310 Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 NPI: 1093914376 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW28579 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Los Angeles **ELIZABETH SAN** ELIAS,LCSW1

3743 S La Brea Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90016 (323) 329-9900 NPI: 1093914376 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW28579 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

EMILY L FRANK, LCSW1 1625 N Schrader Blvd.

Los Angeles, CA 90028

(323) 993-7500 NPI: 1073057196 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW101264

EMILY L FRANK, LCSW1

1625 Schrader Blvd, FI 3 Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1073057196 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW101264

ERIC KUNG, PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1285852525 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY26241 Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR

Los Angeles

ERICA

5300 Santa Monica Blvd. Ste (800) 275-3243 312 Los Angeles, CA 90029 (818) 788-1003 NPI: 1255735825

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-14768

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

ERIK ESCARENO, LCSW1 5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste

500 Los Angeles, CA 90036

(323) 215-1725 NPI: 1144476474 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW108025 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

ERIN HERBE, BCBA¹

3424 Motor Ave, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90034 (424) 672-6700 NPI: 1184025850 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-15297

FAIZA M DUALE, PsyD1

4650 W Sunset Blvd, Ms 53 Los Angeles, CA 90027 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1497154751 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 30188

Los Angeles

FERNANDO M AVILA, PhD1 CONTRERAS-CARRILLO,B 4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010

Email:SUPPORT@THRIVE WORKS.COM

NPI: 1962783464 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 31410 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

FIONA MANNERS CALDERON.BCBA1

145 S Fairfax Ave, 2nd Fl Los Angeles, CA 90036 (855) 832-6727 NPI: 1235598889 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11518469

FOREST COLSTROM.LCSW1

1625 Schrader Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1265564330 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW25536

FRANCISCO J IRIBARREN.PSYD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1760972467 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 30012 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles **FRANKLIN**

CARVAJAL,PHD1

11500 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 400

Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 621-7455 Email:carvajal@vt.edu NPI: 1063608230 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: PSY21148

GABRIELLA C SIEGEL.PhD1

2288 Westwood Blvd, Ste 203

Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 801-8890

Email:drgabriellacolo@gmai

I.com

NPI: 1225315906 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY24517 Office Staff Language(s): **ITALIAN**

GAETANO SCOGNAMILLO, LCSW1

1625 Schrader Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1427330471 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW71253

GAIL M CAMPBELL,LCSW¹

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243

NPI: 1144351206 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 24732

Los Angeles

GARNET PHAM, BCBA1

Los Angeles, CA 90010 (888) 428-3223 NPI: 1932739075 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-39828

GINA JONES.LCSW1

325 E 7th St. Los Angeles, CA 90014 (213) 893-1960 NPI: 1487895728

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW29363

GLORIA H THEIN, BCBA1

633 W 5th St, Ste 2613 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (877) 264-6747 NPI: 1164918876 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11936777 Office Staff Language(s): **BURMESE**

GOYTOM BERAKI, BCBA1

1124 E Pacific Coast Hwy, Los Angeles, CA 90025 (949) 474-1493 NPI: 1063926046 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-46046 Office Staff Language(s): TIGRINYA

Los Angeles

GRACE TERZIAN, BCBA¹

4221 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 300a 6153 Colgate Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 433-4165 NPI: 1780186056 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49522

HALEH EGHRARI.PHD¹

1314 Westwood Blvd, Ste 206

Los Angeles, CA 90024 (310) 441-9550 NPI: 1417993429 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY13673

HANA H CARMONA, PHD1

4650 Sunset Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1235269440 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY25510

HEATHER A KERTESZ-BRIEST, PsvD1

4650 Sunset Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1104130160 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 30642

HELENA GARCIA.LMFT1

8405 Beverly Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 653-1990 NPI: 1396227898 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LMFT130875

Los Angeles

HEN CASPI, PsyD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1568844207 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 32520

ILANA K MOSS.PhD1

4650 Sunset Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1801128376 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 30530

ILANA K MOSS.PhD1

4650 W Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2145 NPI: 1801128376 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 30530

IRIS M RAYO DE SELIKTAR.PHD1

3550 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 670 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (310) 515-8113 NPI: 1275896995 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY27468

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

ISRAEL

RUBENSTEIN, PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1841281292 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY8338 Office Staff Language(s): HEBREW;YIDDISH

JACQUELINE A AGUILAR, LCSW¹

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1790119931 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 98686

JACQULINE ZEILLER, BCBA¹

633 W 5th St, Ste 2613 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (877) 264-6747 NPI: 1003356478 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726757

JAIME BOTERO, LCSW1

4425 S Central Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90011 (323) 908-4200 Email:JAIMEB@SCFHC.OR

NPI: 1083744155 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW26451 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Los Angeles

JAMIE M JULIAN, LCSW1

3250 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 300 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (323) 361-2153 NPI: 1396083853 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW75278

JAMIE M JULIAN,LCSW1

5000 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 361-2153 NPI: 1396083853 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW75278

JEANNINE VIENI, PsyD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1114591781 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 26674

JEFFREY I GOLD, PHD1

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1225129166 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY19530

JEFFREY PRESTLER,PSYD¹

1625 N Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1760629729 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY24220

Los Angeles

JEFFREY PRESTLER,PSYD¹

1625 Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1760629729 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY24220

JENNEFER S HO, PHD1

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 1265e Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 273-4843 NPI: 1366953986 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY29594

JENNEFER S HO, PHD1

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 1270e Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 273-4843 NPI: 1366953986

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY29594

JENNIFER A HERSHFIELD,PhD¹

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1801085816 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY29624

Los Angeles

JENNIFER C SO,PsyD¹ 11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste

1265e
Los Angeles, CA 90064
(310) 273-4843
NPI: 1891950820
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: PSY26610
Office Staff Language(s):
CHINESE

JENNIFER C SO,PsyD1

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 1270e Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 273-4843 NPI: 1891950820 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY26610 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE

JENNIFER H OLIVARES,BCBA¹

5800 S Eastern Ave, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90040 (714) 576-7455 Email:socalcapacity@csd.m

NPI: 1528425253 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11416052

Office Staff Language(s):
ARMENIAN;RUSSIAN;SPA

NISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

JENNIFER KEANY, BCBA1

200

Los Angeles, CA 90045

(310) 590-2851 NPI: 1205260379

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA1106879 JENNIFER L GEREN.PHD1

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste

1265e

Los Angeles, CA 90064

(310) 273-4843 NPI: 1942699418

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: PSY26720

JENNIFER L PORPORA.BCBA1

13101 W Washington Blvd,

Ste 103

Los Angeles, CA 90066

(310) 853-8025

Email:jenniferp@behaviorgui

dance.com

NPI: 1568847259 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 11623051

JENNIFER L PORPORA, BCBA1

13101 W Washington Blvd,

Ste 238

Los Angeles, CA 90066

(310) 566-7479

Email:jenniferp@behaviorgui Training Completed: No

dance.com

NPI: 1568847259 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11623051

8936 S Sepulveda Blvd, Ste

JENNIFER M MATTHES, LCSW1

Los Angeles

8405 Beverly Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 653-1990 NPI: 1801313515 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

JENNIFER

SYMON-GROSSMAN,BCB A^1

License No: LCSW76927

1124 E Pacific Coast Hwv. Los Angeles, CA 90025 (949) 474-1493 NPI: 1346619830 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 1041579

JENNIFER SYMON-GROSSMAN, BCB

 A^1 1545 Sawtelle Blvd, Ste 31 Los Angeles, CA 90025

(949) 447-0816 NPI: 1346619830 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1041579

JESS A CONVERSE, LCSW1

1625 Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500

NPI: 1083022651 **Cultural Competence**

License No: LCSW82280

Los Angeles

JESSICA PUSATERI, BCBA1

6310 San Vicente, Ste 300 Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 693-1600 NPI: 1225407299 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11621370

JOAN SANBERG.PhD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1043435977 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY12425

JOANNE CHOI, BCBA1

Los Angeles, CA 90040 (714) 576-7455 NPI: 1356959712

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12040642

JOELLE KHALIL.PSYD1

6043 Hollywood Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 337-1716 NPI: 1871923425 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY32284 Office Staff Language(s):

JOHN BUGAS, PHD1

ARABIC

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1811285356 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 10562

Los Angeles

JOHN R QUINLAN, PSYD1

1625 E 4th St. Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 268-8391 NPI: 1821363896 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY23794

JOHN R QUINLAN.PSYD1

325 E 7th St. Los Angeles, CA 90014 (213) 893-1960 NPI: 1821363896 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: PSY23794

JONATHAN R BOLAND, LCSW1

5800 S Eastern Ave, Ste 500 1625 N Schrader Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1003242793 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW75787

JORGE BAUTISTA, BCBA1

633 W 5th St, Ste 2613 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (877) 264-6747 NPI: 1679147649 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12152384

JULIE GOMEZ, BCBA1

633 W 5th St, Ste 2613 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (877) 264-6747 NPI: 1083050421 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1084884

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles

JULIE L FUTRELL, PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90010 (760) 300-3664 NPI: 1194104893 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 28758

JULISSA MIRO QUESADA,LMFT¹

6043 Hollywood Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 337-1716 NPI: 1679820393 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFT113178

KAITLIN KLIPSCH-ABUDU.LCSW¹

1625 N Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1306353859 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW98147

KAITLIN KLIPSCH-ABUDU,LCSW¹

1625 Schrader Blvd.

Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1306353859 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW98147

Los Angeles KALISHA KORAN VAULT,LCSW¹

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1396307070 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 99995

KAREEM

ABDUL-JABBAR,LCSW1

711 W Florence Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90044 (323) 789-5610 NPI: 1235330812 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW83587

KAREEM

ABDUL-JABBAR,LCSW1

7821 S Avalon Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90002 (323) 404-9270 NPI: 1235330812 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW83587

KAREN H KOSER,PhD1

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1164046058 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: C162529

Los Angeles

KARIN RIVETTI, BCBA1

3424 Motor Ave, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90034 (424) 672-6700 NPI: 1720457781 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-10417 Office Staff Language(s): GERMAN

KARLA M ARNOLD, LCSW1

3834 S Western Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90062 (323) 730-1920 NPI: 1457803942 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW81880

KATHERINE KASSERMAN.LCSW¹

1625 N Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1912619313 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW101052

KATHLEEN A INGMAN,PHD¹

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1881794071 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY17515

Los Angeles KATHRYN E MARSHACK,BCBA¹

312 Los Angeles, CA 90029 (818) 788-1003 NPI: 1891194940 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-16229

5300 Santa Monica Blvd, Ste

KAYLI YUE, BCBA1

633 W 5th St, Ste 2613 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (877) 264-6747 NPI: 1609322734 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11622184

KENDAL L MAXWELL,PHD¹

8700 Beverly Blvd, Ste 7215 Los Angeles, CA 90048 (310) 423-3933 NPI: 1912495359 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY29773

KEVIN M YOSHIDA,LCSW1

1625 Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1225155732 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW65542

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

KIM Y ZHU,BCBA1

1722 1/2 Colorado Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90041 (323) 744-1314

Email:kimzhuaba@gmail.co

NPI: 1326417361 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11415355 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR

KOBRA SCHABANPOUR.LCSW1

5059 York Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90042 (323) 344-4144 NPI: 1699160119 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 65677 Office Staff Language(s): **GERMAN**

KRISTEN MERRILL, PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1295972263 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY22402

KRISTEN V EDDY, PsyD1

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste

1265e

Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 273-4843 NPI: 1013466994 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY29193 Office Staff Language(s): GERMAN; SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Los Angeles

KRISTEN V EDDY, PsyD1 11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste

1270e Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 273-4843 NPI: 1013466994 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY29193 Office Staff Language(s): GERMAN; SPANISH;

KRYSTA D RUSSO, BCBA1

CASTILIAN

633 W 5th St. Ste 2613 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (877) 264-6747 NPI: 1811529860 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-39612

KYUNG JOON SUH, LPCC1

3255 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 120 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (213) 235-2500 NPI: 1548517980 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW80442

KYUNG JOON SUH, LPCC1

3727 W 6th St, Ste 200 Los Angeles, CA 90020 (213) 637-1070 NPI: 1548517980 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW80442

Los Angeles

KYUNG LEE, PsyD1

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 1265e Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 273-4843 NPI: 1356788244 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 22966

LANI WALKER.LCSW1

1625 Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1700286465 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW82671

LAUREN A SZYPER, PsyD1

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 1265e Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 273-4843

NPI: 1467596122 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 30639

LAUREN LEIGHTON, BCBA1

1124 E Pacific Coast Hwy, Los Angeles, CA 90025 (949) 474-1493 NPI: 1386150308 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12041773

LAUREN LENKE.LCSW1

6043 Hollywood Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 337-1716 NPI: 1215486956 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: LCSW95378

Los Angeles

LAUREN LOGAN, PSYD1

1625 N Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1568657971 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY26344

LEANNE K MENDOZA, PsyD1

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1801476544 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 32862

LEE F FUSELIER, LCSW1

1625 Schrader Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1578851085 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW98422

LESLIE CHARLES.PhD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1114443397 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 14140

LESLIE CHARLES, PhD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90010 (760) 300-3664 NPI: 1114443397 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 14140

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

LILI K NGUYEN, PSYD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1881967123 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 28728 Office Staff Language(s): VIETNAMESE

LILIA SANTOYO,LCSW¹ 5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste

310

Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 NPI: 1366585903 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW62235 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

LILIA SANTOYO,LCSW1

1679 E 120th St, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90059 (323) 329-9700 NPI: 1366585903 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW62235 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

LILIA SANTOYO,LCSW¹ 5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste

500

Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 NPI: 1366585903 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW62235 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Los Angeles

LILIA SANTOYO,LCSW1

611 S Kingsley Dr, Los Angeles, CA 90005 (213) 201-1621 NPI: 1366585903 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW62235 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LINDA BONILLA,LMFT¹

6399 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 312 Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 651-5828 NPI: 1023321221 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: MFC41224

LINDSAY D HELLER.PSYD¹

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1003958661 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 21400

LIORA POURATI,LMFT¹ 1736 Westwood Blvd. Ste

202

Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 409-9127 NPI: 1801231626 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC53143

Los Angeles

LISA BENDIMEZ, PSYD1

611 S Kingsley Dr, Los Angeles, CA 90005 (213) 201-1621 NPI: 1710018445 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY32066 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LISA SETIADI, BCBA1

6310 San Vicente, Ste 300 Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 693-1600 NPI: 1548724222 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-33616

LISA STODDARD, BCBA1

3424 Motor Ave, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90034 (424) 672-6700 NPI: 1699176388 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1073357

LISA STODDARD, BCBA1

5931 S Kings Rd, Los Angeles, CA 90056 (818) 640-0457 NPI: 1699176388 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1073357

LIZETH LOPEZ ZAMORA,LCSW¹

150 N Reno St, Los Angeles, CA 90026 (213) 380-7298 NPI: 1023563848 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW100543

Los Angeles

LIZETH LOPEZ ZAMORA,LCSW¹

303 Loma Dr, Ste 202 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (323) 635-1140 NPI: 1023563848 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW100543

LIZETH LOPEZ ZAMORA,LCSW¹

303 Loma Dr, Los Angeles, CA 90017 (323) 635-1140 NPI: 1023563848 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW100543

LOUISE KERR.LMFT1

6399 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 312 Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 651-5828 NPI: 1275653719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC29583

MARC E BORKHEIM,PHD¹ 10990 Rochester Ave, Ste

312

Los Angeles, CA 90024 (617) 304-5256 NPI: 1386766095 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY22988 Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH;SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Los Angeles MARCELA

ROLDAN,LCSW¹
1704 Colorado Blvd,
Los Angeles, CA 90041
(323) 256-4116
NPI: 1801924667
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 109160

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARGARET H BENDER,LCSW¹

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1326622812 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 101346

MARI RADZIK, PhD1

3250 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 300 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (323) 361-2153 NPI: 1629193255 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY15549

MARI RADZIK,PhD¹ 4650 Sunset Blvd.

Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1629193255 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY15549

Los Angeles

MARIA A GENGENBACHER,PSYD¹

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 361-2509 NPI: 1508098021 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY21014

MARIA A GENGENBACHER,PSYD¹

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500

Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1508098021 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

MARICELA MADRIGAL,LCSW¹

License No: PSY21014

507 S Atlantic Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90022 (323) 268-9191 NPI: 1093048316 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW82384 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARIE POULSEN,PhD1

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1740371780 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY10183

Los Angeles

MARIO M PRIETTO, LCSW1

326 W 23rd St, Los Angeles, CA 90007 (323) 757-2775 NPI: 1306025648 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW24161 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARIO M PRIETTO, LCSW1

2512 S Alta St, Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 541-1631 NPI: 1306025648 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW24161 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARIO M PRIETTO, LCSW1

1910 S Magnolia Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90037 (213) 749-0947 NPI: 1306025648 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW24161 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARIO M PRIETTO, LCSW1

404 W Washington Blvd, Bldg-E Los Angeles, CA 90015 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1306025648 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW24161 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Los Angeles

MARIO M PRIETTO,LCSW1

808 W 58th St, Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 541-1600 NPI: 1306025648 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW24161 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARIO M PRIETTO, LCSW1

808 W 58th St, Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1306025648 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW24161 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARIO M PRIETTO, LCSW1

6505 8th Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90043 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1306025648 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW24161 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARIO M PRIETTO, LCSW1

5701 S Hoover St, Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 541-1400 NPI: 1306025648 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW24161 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

MARJAN

FARDGHASSEMI, PsyD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1073921359 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

MARJAN

FARDGHASSEMI,PsyD1

License No: PSY26145

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1073921359 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY26145

MARJANEH-MARCIA KHALITCHI-ALAVI,PSYD¹

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1558962324 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 32068

MARKESIHA PENN-KAAI,BCBA¹

633 W 5th St, Ste 2613 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (877) 264-6747 NPI: 1487256020 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12152647

Los Angeles MARLON TILMON,BCBA¹

1444 S Centinela Ave, Ste 3 Los Angeles, CA 90025 (310) 775-1521 NPI: 1083098990 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-10254

MARTHA L CUAN, LCSW1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1437491933 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 29108

MARYAM SMITH, PSYD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1396916169 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

MAYA R INIGO-ANDERSON,LCSW¹

License No: 27252

6043 Hollywood Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 337-1716 NPI: 1720357262 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW67560

Los Angeles

2219 E 1st St.

MAYRA A CHAVEZ,LCSW1

Los Angeles, CA 90033 (323) 269-0421 Email:mayrachavez_7@yah oo.com NPI: 1508291378

NPI: 1508291378
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 83799
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH: CASTILIAN

MAYRA R GUTIERREZ.LCSW¹

4425 S Central Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90011 (323) 908-4200 NPI: 1528420163 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW114182

MEGAN E HUTH, LCSW1

1625 Schrader Blvd.

Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1326508623 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW86169

MEGAN GIETZEN, PsyD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1225311806 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 32415

Los Angeles

MEGAN HEADLEY, BCBA1

11900 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 520 Los Angeles, CA 90064 (818) 241-6780

NPI: 1417376138 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-12999

MELANIE M LAPEYROLERIE,LCSW¹

1530 Hillhurst Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (562) 437-0373 NPI: 1629143706 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 29662

MELISSA BURROUGHS,LCSW¹

1625 Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1215070016 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW25259

MELISSA C BALDERRAMA,PsyD¹

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1871946277 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSYD28573

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Los Angeles MELISSA D

COTTONE-WILSON, PSYD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1467731356 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 29758

MELISSA LARIOS.BCBA1

633 W 5th St, Ste 2613 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (877) 264-6747 Email:credentialing@kyocar

NPI: 1801334081 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11624859

MERCEDES G ITRIAGO,PSYD¹

e.com

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1215185251 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 28045

MICHAEL C CARROLL, PSYD¹

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1578731303 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 24334

Los Angeles

MICHAEL COMLISH, LMFT¹

1625 N Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1457695660 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT97214

MICHAEL D MARTINEZ JR.PSYD1

1679 E 120th St, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90059 (323) 329-9700 NPI: 1225440738 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY28912

MICHAEL D MARTINEZ JR.PSYD1

5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90036

(323) 215-1725 NPI: 1225440738 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY28912

MICHAEL D MARTINEZ JR.PSYD1

5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 310 Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725

(323) 215-1725 NPI: 1225440738 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY28912

Los Angeles

MICHAEL W MACKIE, PhD1

10700 Santa Monica Blvd, Ste 300 Los Angeles, CA 90025 (310) 714-2840 NPI: 1851881379 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

MICHELLE C FENG,PHD¹

License No: 30000

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 1265e Los Angeles, CA 90064

(310) 273-4843 NPI: 1144688334 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY27884

MICHELLE C FENG, PHD¹

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 1270e Los Angeles, CA 90064

(310) 273-4843 NPI: 1144688334 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY27884

MICHELLE L SALAS,BCBA¹

6310 San Vicente, Ste 300 Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 693-1600 NPI: 1174064810 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-24902

Los Angeles MICHELLE R JUHASZ,LCSW¹

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 Email:Telehealthsupport@ch eservices.com NPI: 1518091040 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 75912

MICOL ARIAS,LCSW¹

611 S Kingsley Dr, Los Angeles, CA 90005 (213) 201-1621 NPI: 1972855500 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW108171

MIKE SELIKTAR.PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1578734125 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 21980 Office Staff Language(s):

MONICA B KELSON, PhD1

HEBREW

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1922184803 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 13224

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

MORGAN LURIA, BCBA1

1124 E Pacific Coast Hwy. Los Angeles, CA 90025 (949) 474-1493 NPI: 1619485463 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11830410

MOSES SHIRINIAN.PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1477902864 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 23194

NANCY STANCIL.PHD1

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 1265e

Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 273-4843 NPI: 1760840672 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 28715 Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH; HAITIAN; HAITIAN utism.com CREOLE

NATALIE LAI, BCBA1

6310 San Vicente, Ste 300 Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 693-1600 NPI: 1396401196 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-55052

Los Angeles

NATHAN P EISENBERG, BCBA1

Los Angeles, CA 90010 (888) 428-3223 NPI: 1831530476 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11313644

NAVID

RAFAILMEHR,LMFT¹

1180 S Beverly Dr, Ste 608 Los Angeles, CA 90035 (310) 497-5706 Email:rafailmehr@gmail.com NPI: 1760034896 NPI: 1508386251 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT109519

NEGAR GHORBANALI, BCBA1

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 140e Los Angeles, CA 90064 (424) 320-3134

Email:S.Thomas@centerfora NPI: 1033610498

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49832

NEGAR GHORBANALI.BCBA1

4322 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 104 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (323) 879-4951 Email:S.Thomas@centerfora

utism.com NPI: 1033610498 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49832

Los Angeles

NEIL R MILLER, LCSW1

4905 Hollywood Blvd. 4221 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 300a Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 662-0492

Email:Hccbillinggroup@aids heath.org

NPI: 1124158696 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 24249

NELLY VILLA, BCBA¹

3424 Motor Ave, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90034 (424) 672-6700 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-36488

NICHOLE WILLIAMS.BCBA1

3424 Motor Ave, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90034 (424) 672-6700 NPI: 1295136968 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 9627

NICOLE SNYDER.LMFT¹ 137 N Virgil Ave,

Los Angeles, CA 90004

(323) 337-1865 NPI: 1306550751 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LMFT129937

Los Angeles PATRICIA P

LAKATOS,PHD1

4650 Sunset Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1275786675 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 13869 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PAUL W THOMAS.PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1780997031 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 29159

PAXY VIRGEN.LPCC1

954 N Vermont Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90029 (323) 644-2252 NPI: 1710157391 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: ACSW34825 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PAXY VIRGEN, LPCC1

954 N Vermont Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90029 (562) 867-7999 NPI: 1710157391 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: ACSW34825 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

PEDRO J MENDEZ,LPCC1

3743 S La Brea Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90016 (323) 329-9900 NPI: 1669818613 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW80066 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PEDRO J MENDEZ,LPCC¹ 5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste

310

Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 NPI: 1669818613 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW80066 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PETER S THEODORE.PHD¹

1679 E 120th St, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90059 (323) 329-9700 NPI: 1487080651 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY22511

PETER S THEODORE,PHD¹

5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 500

Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 NPI: 1487080651 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY22511

Los Angeles

PETER S

THEODORE, PHD1

5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 310 Los Angeles, CA 90036

(323) 215-1725 NPI: 1487080651 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: PSY22511

PETERSON Q PHAM.LCSW¹

1679 E 120th St, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90059 (323) 329-9700 Email:mmartinez@apla.org NPI: 1790107597 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW101148

PETERSON Q PHAM,LCSW¹

5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 310 Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725

Email:mmartinez@apla.org
NPI: 1790107597
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

License No: LCSW101148

PETERSON Q PHAM,LCSW¹

5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 Email:mmartinez@apla.org NPI: 1790107597 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: LCSW101148

Los Angeles PICOLYA K ROBINSON,PSYD¹

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 Email:info@paccenter.net NPI: 1699977934 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 30796

PODDER RUMA¹

1462 S Durango Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90035 (310) 868-8675 NPI: 1568765345 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 106082

RACHEL BAUM,LMFT¹

6399 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 312 Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 651-5828 NPI: 1265607998 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC36159

RACHEL BAUM,LMFT¹ 820 South Sierra Bonita

Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90036

(323) 873-3881 NPI: 1265607998 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC36159

Los Angeles

RAY HWANG,PHD¹

2999 Overland Ave, Ste 209 Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 957-5641 NPI: 1396296737 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 27910 Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR

REBECCA H WATERHOUSE.LCSW¹

611 S Kingsley Dr, Los Angeles, CA 90005 (213) 201-1621 NPI: 1669185336 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW103630

REBECCA K DUNN, PSYD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1922478361 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 32472

REDD E DAVIS,LCSW1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1629418710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 99230

RENATO PEREZ,LCSW1

1625 N Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1780081992 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW80282

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

RICHARD ETTELSON, PhD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1174569453 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 18953

ROBERT A CHERNOFF.PHD1

8700 Beverly Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90048 (310) 423-3277 NPI: 1255302436 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY18519

ROBERT R HOWARD.LCSW1

1530 Hillhurst Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 644-3880 NPI: 1790860039 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW83110

ROBERT R HOWARD,LCSW1 1530 Hillhurst Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90027 (562) 437-0373 NPI: 1790860039 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW83110

Los Angeles **ROBERT W**

MCALISTER, PSYD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1699009308 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 23930

ROBYN PEARL.PSYD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1770836603 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 25174

RON VALLE.PhD1

1265e Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 273-4843 NPI: 1558552331 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 8615

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste

ROSA E PATTERSON, BCBA1

11400 W Olympic Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90064 (855) 581-0100 NPI: 1376975987 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1095367 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH:

CASTILIAN; VIETNAMESE

Los Angeles **ROSALYNE**

BLUMENSTEIN, LCSW1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1750675542 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 24228

ROZA MANASYAN.BCBA1

5800 S Eastern Ave, Ste 500 5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste Los Angeles, CA 90040 (714) 576-7455 NPI: 1013309202 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11417713 Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; RUSSIAN

RUSSELL D PARK, PhD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1326020710 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 14275

SABRINA COX,LCSW¹

1679 E 120th St. Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90059 (323) 329-9700 NPI: 1326538067 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW94673

Los Angeles

SABRINA COX,LCSW1 5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste

310 Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 NPI: 1326538067 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW94673

SABRINA COX.LCSW1

500 Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 NPI: 1326538067 Cultural Competence

License No: LCSW94673

SAMANTHA A SIPES.BCBA1

1124 E Pacific Coast Hwy, Los Angeles, CA 90025 (949) 474-1493 NPI: 1881101632 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-40129

SANG W MOON, LCSW1

3255 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 120 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (213) 235-2500 NPI: 1942554043 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCS74245 Office Staff Language(s): **KOREAN**

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

SARA D

ROSENBLUM-FISHMAN,Ph 4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1982860706 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 29104

SARAH C SONCRANT, PsyD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1770066607 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 30002

SARAH DACEY.BCBA1

4221 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 300a Los Angeles, CA 90010 (888) 428-3223 NPI: 1942599709 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1/10/7888

SARAH E MCCUSKER,LCSW1

1625 Schrader Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1922541549 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW97872

Los Angeles SARAH J STEVENS, PSYD1

Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1447385646 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 25737

SEAN N BOILEAU.LPCC1 3743 S La Brea Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90016 (323) 329-9900 NPI: 1508012113 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY24035

SEAN N BOILEAU, LPCC1

3744 S La Brea Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90016 (323) 329-9900 NPI: 1508012113 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: PSY24035 SEAN N BOILEAU, LPCC1

1679 E 120th St. Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90059 (323) 329-9700 NPI: 1508012113 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY24035

SEAN N BOILEAU, LPCC1

5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 310

Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 NPI: 1508012113 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: PSY24035

Los Angeles

SEAN N BOILEAU, LPCC1

611 S Kingsley Dr, Los Angeles, CA 90005 (213) 201-1621 NPI: 1508012113 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY24035

SEAN N BOILEAU.LPCC1 5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste

500

Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 NPI: 1508012113 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY24035

SEONG YEOP LEE.LCSW1

2614 S Grand Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90007 (323) 325-5882 NPI: 1598230583 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW102453

SHADAVIA FRANCE, PSYD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1003122854 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 31452

Los Angeles **SHAINA F**

GONZALES,LCSW1 1625 Schrader Blvd.

Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 Email:loboshay@gmail.com NPI: 1073028502 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW68022 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SHARON NESSELLE, LMFT1

1625 Schrader Blvd,
Los Angeles, CA 90028
(323) 993-7500
Email:snesselle@lalbgtcente
r.org
NPI: 1285633776
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: MFT34130
SHARON ONEIL,PhD¹
4650 Sunset Blvd,
Los Angeles CA 90027

Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1942479688 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LEP18495

SHEILA R HOBAN, PsyD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 Email:credentialing@cheser vices.com NPI: 1821594979 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 14666

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

SHERLY

KHODADAD,LMFT1

10436 Santa Monica Blvd. Ste 3030 Los Angeles, CA 90025 (310) 479-8255 NPI: 1225191125 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: LMFC34019 SHIRIN GHESSER, BCBA1

1722 1/2 Colorado Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90041 (323) 744-1314

Email:sghesser@gbssocal.c

NPI: 1255759916 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11415106

SHIVALI SINGH, BCBA1

Los Angeles, CA 90040 (714) 576-7455 NPI: 1861909954 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-43523 Office Staff Language(s):

SHIVANI P ESCAMILLA, PSYD¹

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1558555862 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 23884

Los Angeles

SHOUH-RONG TSAI,PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1053756908 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY26474 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE

SINDY OH-LIVERANT, PhD1

11835 W Olympic Blvd, Ste

Los Angeles, CA 90064 (310) 273-4843 NPI: 1063611044 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 24399 SIYI ZHENG,LMFT1

767 N Hill St, Ste 400b 5800 S Eastern Ave, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 808-1720 NPI: 1063908408 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 121018 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR

SOHYUN C HAN, PSYD1

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450 NPI: 1144733569 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 33380

Los Angeles

STACY M

WADLINGTON, PHD1

450 Bauchet St. Ste M4127 Los Angeles, CA 90012 (213) 473-6118 Email:revenueManagement @dnh.lacounty.gov NPI: 1881773810 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY20509

STEPHANIE A SIFUENTES1

1921 Maple Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90011 (213) 747-5542 NPI: 1619574811 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: ASW97797 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

STEPHANIE BIBEAU -GARLICK.BCBA1

11900 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 520 Los Angeles, CA 90064 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1174968655 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11313306

STEPHANIE N MARCY,PhD1

4650 Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 660-2450

Email:smarcy@chla.usc.edu

NPI: 1033262357 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY17123

Los Angeles

SUAN M MONCAYO, BCBA1

145 S Fairfax Ave, 2nd Fl Los Angeles, CA 90036 (855) 832-6727 NPI: 1982083218 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11417807 Office Staff Language(s): **TAGALOG**

SUSAN BOLLICH, PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1952603615 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY25659

SUSAN L HOLT.PHD1

1625 Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500

Email:sholt@lalbgtcenter.org

NPI: 1629414529 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFT54015

TAMARA DEANGELIS,LCSW1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1053868059 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 100232

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Los Angeles TANIA M

CARABALLO,LCSW¹ 1910 S Magnolia Ave,

Los Angeles, CA 90037 (213) 749-0947 NPI: 1750589248

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 84532

TANIA M CARABALLO,LCSW¹

2512 S Alta St, Los Angeles, CA 90031 (323) 541-1631 NPI: 1750589248 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 84532

TANIA M CARABALLO,LCSW¹

808 W 58th St, Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 541-1600 NPI: 1750589248 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 84532

TANIA M CARABALLO,LCSW¹

5701 S Hoover St, Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 541-1400 NPI: 1750589248 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 84532

Los Angeles TANIA M CARABALLO,LCSW¹

5701 S Hoover St, Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1750589248 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 84532

TANIA M CARABALLO,LCSW¹

6505 8th Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90043 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1750589248 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 84532

TANIA M CARABALLO,LCSW¹

808 W 58th St, Los Angeles, CA 90037 (323) 541-1411 NPI: 1750589248 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 84532

TANIA M CARABALLO,LCSW¹

1555 W 110th St, Los Angeles, CA 90047 (323) 757-2775 NPI: 1750589248 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 84532

Los Angeles TANIA M

CARABALLO,LCSW¹ 326 W 23rd St, Los Angeles, CA 90007 (323) 757-2775 NPI: 1750589248

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 84532

TARA DREW, BCBA1

633 W 5th St, Ste 2613 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (877) 264-6747 NPI: 1568936797 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11832926

TARA M RICHARDSON.PHD¹

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1134346968 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 17736

TAYLOR M COSANELLA,PsyD¹

4650 W Sunset Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90027 (323) 669-2145 NPI: 1972065191 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY33127

Los Angeles

TERESA L BLENGGIO MARTINEZ.LMFT¹

3743 S La Brea Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90016 (323) 329-9900 NPI: 1063768778 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT101015 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

THAEN C SAELEE.PSYD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1831388461 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

TINA PATEL.BCBA1

License No: 31733

633 W 5th St, Ste 2613 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (877) 264-6747 Email:credentialing@kyocar

e.com

NPI: 1700488335 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-52205

TODD JUNGKUNTZ,PHD¹

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1699858464 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY26199

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

TRACEY BURRELL, PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1811079809 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY16091

TREW MICHAEL.LMFT1

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1235583063 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 130049

TUYEN T PHAM.PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1871746834 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 25400

TYLER J WILLIAMS.LCSW1

1679 E 120th St, Ste 101 Los Angeles, CA 90059 (323) 329-9700 NPI: 1386097798 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW85329

TYLER J WILLIAMS.LCSW1

5901 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90036 (323) 215-1725 NPI: 1386097798

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: LCSW85329

Los Angeles

VALENTINE

VALDOVINOS,LCSW1

1625 Schrader Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1215275771 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW87464 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

VALERIE BAGNOL.LCSW1

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1003167404 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 68694

VANESSA BUENO, BCBA1

3415 S Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 1100

Los Angeles, CA 90034 (424) 348-4558 NPI: 1710373857 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11416874 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

VANESSA M SANCHEZ-CABRAL,LMFT¹

2001 N Broadway, Ste A Los Angeles, CA 90031 (213) 373-6921 Email:Vanessa@tierracouns

eling.com NPI: 1821232372 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 111808 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Los Angeles

VASYL A GHANIMIAN,LCSW1

1625 Schrader Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90028 (323) 993-7500 NPI: 1992205686 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW81101

VICTORIA SERRATOS,LCSW1

741 S Alvarado St. Los Angeles, CA 90057 (213) 413-6666 NPI: 1063761765 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 79909 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

VIVIAN CHANG, BCBA1

3415 S Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 1100 Los Angeles, CA 90034

(424) 348-4558 Email:credentialing@kyocar

e.com

NPI: 1619442654 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-41076 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR

Los Angeles

VIVIAN CHANG, BCBA1

633 W 5th St, Ste 2613 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (877) 264-6747

Email:credentialing@kyocar

e.com

NPI: 1619442654 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-41076 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE:MANDAR

WANYU CHANG.PHD1

4929 Wilshire Blvd. Ste 510 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1831419704 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY26831 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE

WINDY LITVAK,LMFT¹

6399 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 312 Los Angeles, CA 90048 (323) 651-5828 NPI: 1275729477 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: MFC3776

WONG AUDREY, BCBA1

633 W 5th St, Ste 2613 Los Angeles, CA 90017 (877) 264-6747 NPI: 1609497312 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-60490 Office Staff Language(s):

BURMESE

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

YAJAIRA

CRUZ-YANES, BCBA1

5300 Santa Monica Blvd, Ste Los Angeles, CA 90012 312

Los Angeles, CA 90029 (818) 788-1003 NPI: 1942686209 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-19120

YOLANDA SIEGMETH.LCSW1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1215307624 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 105960

YRAMNNA SMITH, BCBA1

3611 Motor Ave, Ste 110 Los Angeles, CA 90034 (310) 839-9088 NPI: 1760852842 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11410167

YUBITZA BAUTISTA-SANTANA,LCS W^1

4929 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 500 Los Angeles, CA 90010 (800) 275-3243 NPI: 1427203744 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 76685

Los Angeles

YUFENG YANG,LCSW1

767 N Hill St, Ste 400 (213) 808-1700 NPI: 1639761240 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 95190

ZAIRA P PALOMAR ESTRELLA.LCSW1

711 W Florence Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90044 (323) 789-5610 Email:ZPALOMARESTRELL A@UMMACLINIC.ORG NPI: 1811363633

Lvnwood

AGNESA PAPAZYAN.PsvD1

Cultural Competence

License No: 101333

Training Completed: No

3628 E Imperial Hwy, Ste 301 Lynwood, CA 90262 (310) 605-0048 NPI: 1730374893

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 27872 Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN **ELENA**

FERNANDEZ,LPCC1

3628 E Imperial Hwy, Ste 300

Lynwood, CA 90262 (310) 900-7365 NPI: 1972745990 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 26494

Lynwood

MARIO M PRIETTO, LCSW1 3628 E Imperial Hwy, Ste

Lvnwood, CA 90262 (310) 605-0048 NPI: 1306025648 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: LCSW24161 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

TANIA M CARABALLO, LCSW1

3628 E Imperial Hwy, Ste

301

Lynwood, CA 90262 (310) 605-0048 NPI: 1750589248 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 84532

Manhattan Beach

BARBARA ENDLICH.BCBA1

1230 Rosecrans Ave, Ste 250

Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 License No: 11833404 (310) 406-1500

NPI: 1881974889 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1/5/2529

JACOB WALSH, BCBA1

1230 Rosecrans Ave, Ste

Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 (310) 406-1500

NPI: 1528422359 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11622004

Manhattan Beach JENNIFER HARRIS, BCBA¹

433 8th St.

Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 (310) 850-2258 NPI: 1780020594 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: A172647

JENNIFER L STYZENS.BCBA1

1230 Rosecrans Ave, Ste 250

Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

(310) 406-1500 NPI: 1003163478 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/8/4532

KELLY A JASINSKI, BCBA1

1230 Rosecrans Ave. Ste 250

Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 (310) 406-1500 NPI: 1376009860 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

MELINA A DE LEON.BCBA¹

1230 Rosecrans Ave. Ste

250

Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 (310) 406-1500 NPI: 1720435159 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA11726761 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Manhattan Beach ROBERT W BURNS, BCBA¹

1230 Rosecrans Ave, Ste 250 Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

(310) 406-1500

 ${\bf Email:} Todd@baetherapy.co$

m

NPI: 1912381559 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1149507

STEPHEN JOHNSON,BCBA¹

1230 Rosecrans Ave, Ste 250

Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 (310) 406-1500 NPI: 1952669095 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Marina Del Rey ELLEN R KIMMEL,LCSW¹

License No: 1/7/3829

578 Washington Blvd, Rm 815

Marina Del Rey, CA 90292 (424) 239-6472 NPI: 1972635779 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: LCSW11387

Monrovia

AMANDA R DE LA PENA,BCBA¹

222 E Huntington Dr, Ste 213

Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1235601527 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-33150

Monrovia

AMY MENDEZ, BCBA¹

126 W Olive Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 239-3060 NPI: 1801320635 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11725270 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ANETTE REYES,BCBA¹ 222 E Huntington Dr, Ste

213

Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1437668399 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11727587 Office Staff Language(s):

ANGELA N PARKER,BCBA¹

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

147 E Olive Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1851823934 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11725247

ANGELA N PARKER,BCBA¹

222 E Huntington Dr, Ste 213

Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1851823934 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11725247

Monrovia

CANDACE H COLLIFLOWER,LMFT¹

419 W Foothill Blvd.

Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 824-1123 NPI: 1801335476 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 40806

CATHERINE L GRUMAN,LMFT¹

419 W Foothill Blvd, Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 824-1123 NPI: 1104195114 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 97603

CELINA DUONG,BCBA¹ 222 E Huntington Dr. Ste

213

Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 Email:rachel.mccollum@auti

smtherapies.com NPI: 1417520842 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-62639

CINDY RUIZ-MARTINEZ,BCBA¹

126 W Olive Ave,

Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 239-3060 NPI: 1487149563 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11831233

Monrovia

DAISY SERRATO, BCBA¹

126 W Olive Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 239-3060 NPI: 1013407287 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12156267

DANIEL D WONGTHAVATCHAI,LMFT

1

1333 S Mayflower Ave, Ste 360

Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 701-4249 NPI: 1790064012 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 88422

DANIEL GARCIA, BCBA¹ 222 E Huntington Dr, Ste

213

Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274

Email:rachel.mccollum@auti smtherapies.com NPI: 1194004184 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: G66817 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

DANIELLE VEGA,BCBA¹

222 E Huntington Dr, Ste 213

Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1497333058 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-59296 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Monrovia, CA 91016

NATNAREE

324 W Foothill Blvd, Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 862-6535 NPI: 1033240080 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCS21132

SAECHANG, BCBA¹
126 W Olive Ave,
Monrovia, CA 91016
(626) 239-3060
NPI: 1932684909
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 1-20-44109

Monrovia

Molina Mental Health Providers

Monrovia DIANA T MENDEZ,LCSW¹

513 E Lime Ave, Ste 101 Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 788-0295 NPI: 1073884920 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW71012 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

HELEN P MADER, BCBA¹

126 W Olive Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 239-3060 NPI: 1740597012 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1041503

JASON TSAI, BCBA1

126 W Olive Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 239-3060 NPI: 1528528916 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-58663

JAZMINA SWAIN, BCBA1

147 E Olive Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1144618117 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11417031

JENNIFER PRUITT,PhD1

419 W Foothill Blvd,

Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 824-1123 NPI: 1497949937 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 24215

JOCELYN THOMPSON,BCBA¹

Monrovia

147 E Olive Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1891008553 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW23756

JULIE SULZINGER,BCBA1

126 W Olive Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 239-3060 NPI: 1730537721 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11621846 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

KATHERINE JAIMEZ,BCBA¹

222 E Huntington Dr, Ste 213 Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1518398379

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11314480

KYLIE LAM,BCBA¹ 222 E Huntington Dr, Ste

213 Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1104497288 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-63407

MONTOVIA LAURA L FRANCO,BCBA¹

126 W Olive Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 239-3060 NPI: 1720478506 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11417397 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LAUREL ZHENG,BCBA¹ 222 E Huntington Dr, Ste

Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1285154880 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726717 Office Staff Language(s):

LINDSEY NOBLE,BCBA¹ 222 E Huntington Dr, Ste

213 Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1225558893 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

MARIA

CHINESE

PEREZ-RICHTER,LMFT¹

License No: 11726190

419 W Foothill Blvd, Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 824-1123 NPI: 1558401547 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 104546 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Molina Mental Health Providers

Monrovia PHILLIP A ROMERO,BCBA¹ 222 E Huntington Dr, Ste

213 Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 Email:KACOUCH@ABSKID

S.COM

NPI: 1851972418 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12156006 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

RACHEL STRODE,BCBA¹ 222 E Huntington Dr, Ste

213

Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 Email:intake@behaviorfronti

ers.com
NPI: 1912593864
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 1-20-46562

RAQUEL B PIZANO-HAZAMA,LCSW¹

1310 S Myrtle Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 786-0341 NPI: 1649220559 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW16131 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Monrovia

REIANNE TANAG, BCBA1

222 E Huntington Dr, Ste 213

Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274

Email:intake@autismtherapi es.com

NPI: 1578068052 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11829661

ROSI

DEDOMENICO,BCBA1

126 W Olive Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 239-3060 NPI: 1649519802 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1041866 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SHAWNA BARRIOS, BCBA1

126 W Olive Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 239-3060 NPI: 1922342534 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1107000

SHEILA ALFARO,LCSW1

50 W Lemon Ave, Ste 4 Monrovia, CA 91016 (310) 227-9649 Email: sheila alfaro Icsw@g

Email:sheila.alfaro.lcsw@gm Cultural Competence ail.com Training Completed: I

NPI: 1033304845 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW69204 Office Staff Language(s):

TAGALOG

Monrovia STEPHANIE MATEO,BCBA¹

222 E Huntington Dr, Ste 213 Monrovia, CA 91016

(866) 727-8274 NPI: 1811568884 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 0

TANYA L VARGAS IBARRA,BCBA¹

126 W Olive Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 239-3060 NPI: 1144941063 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-61027

TARA CAVAZOS,LMFT¹ 1333 S Mayflower Ave, Ste

360

Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 701-4249 NPI: 1063745248 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT47453

TERESA SUEN,BCBA¹ 222 E Huntington Dr, Ste

213

Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1043582141 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1118768 Office Staff Language(s):

MANDAR

Monrovia

TESSA KIRK,BCBA¹
222 E Huntington Dr. Ste

213

Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274

Email:rachel.mccollum@auti smtherapies.com NPI: 1386294718

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12363766

TONIA R GARNETT, LCSW1

513 E Lime Ave, Ste 101 Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 398-6300 NPI: 1073175584 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW111263

TONIA R GARNETT, LCSW1

513 E Lime Ave, Ste 101 Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 788-0295 NPI: 1073175584 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW111263

TRISHA LORIMER, BCBA¹

147 E Olive Ave, Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1306104146 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1084095

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Monrovia

VERONICA N EYO,LCSW1

1333 S Mayflower Ave, Ste 360

Monrovia, CA 91016 (626) 701-4249 NPI: 1750651675 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 76115 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

VERONICA NASSER,BCBA¹

222 E Huntington Dr, Ste 213

Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1487252268 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45083 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

VERONICA NASSER,BCBA¹

222 E Huntington Dr, Monrovia, CA 91016 (866) 727-8274 NPI: 1487252268 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45083 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Montebello ELIZABETH SAN ELIAS,LCSW¹

901 W Whittier Blvd, Montebello, CA 90640 (323) 828-8588 NPI: 1093914376 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW28579 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Monterey Park

AMBER WINTER, BCBA1

1000 Corporate Center Dr, Ste 120 130 Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 495-9420

Email:CARD.Credentialing@center.COM

NPI: 1417605635 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12258486

AMY FARRELL, BCBA1

1000 Corporate Center Dr, Ste 120 130 Monterey Park, CA 91754

(626) 495-9420

Email:CARD.CREDENTIALI
NG@CENTERFORAUTISM.

COM

NPI: 1770118283 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-60627

Monterey Park

ANGIE TRUONG,BCBA¹ 1255 Corporate Center Dr.

Ste 210

Monterey Park, CA 91754 (714) 881-0427 NPI: 1215414537 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11832716

BICH THAO NGUYEN,BCBA¹

1111 Corporate Center Dr, Ste 304b Monterey Park, CA 91754 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1891104048

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11416290

BRITTNEY KEELER, BCBA¹

1000 Corporate Center Dr, Ste 120 130 Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 495-9420 NPI: 1265789101 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1121405

CANDICE M OREJEL,BCBA¹

1255 Corporate Center Dr, Ste 210 Monterey Park, CA 91754 (714) 881-0427 NPI: 1265919401 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1 17 26469

Monterey Park CLAUDIA A FLORES,BCBA¹

1111 Corporate Center Dr, Ste 304b Monterey Park, CA 91754 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1225593502 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11833445 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

CRYSTAL AMEZCUA,BCBA¹

1000 Corporate Center Dr, Ste 120 130 Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 495-9420 NPI: 1659815199 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11623487 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JOANN DE VIRGILIO,BCBA¹

1000 Corporate Center Dr, Ste 120 130 Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 495-9420 Email:CARD.CREDENTIALI NG@CENTERFORAUTISM. COM

NPI: 1619442720 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-42475

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Monterey Park MARCY FIBROW, BCBA1

1000 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 120 130 Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 495-9420 NPI: 1124558804 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA11725198

MARGARITA M HAKOPYAN, BCBA1

1000 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 120 130 Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 495-9420 NPI: 1164921227 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12365910

MELINA BARRAGAN, BCBA1

1111 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 304b Monterey Park, CA 91754 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1164967626 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11623289 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

MONICA L PALLAN, LMFT1

1111 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 304b Monterey Park, CA 91754 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1770925810 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 103311

Monterey Park NALLELI A VASQUEZ VEGA,BCBA¹

1111 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 304b Monterey Park, CA 91754 (323) 796-0353 NPI: 1083178982 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11833668 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

NAYELLY B ELIZONDO, BCBA1

1000 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 120 130 Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 495-9420 NPI: 1356939987 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12046647 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PHOEBE L CHAN, LCSW1

1951 S Garfield Ave. Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 626-0448 NPI: 1861532962 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCS23377 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE; MANDAR

Monterey Park ROSINA S LABEAUNE, BCBA1

1000 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 120 130 Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 495-9420 NPI: 1720545833 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-55721

SHEERIN S ASHRAFI, BCBA1

1111 Corporate Center Dr. Monterey Park, CA 91754 (323) 796-0353 NPI: 1548724826 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11834157

STEPHANIE DAVIS.BCBA1

1000 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 120 130 Monterey Park, CA 91754 (626) 495-9420 Email:S.Thomas@centerfora Newhall, CA 91321 utism.com NPI: 1225540875

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 30293

Newhall

ANELSI ALVAREZ GALLEGOS, BCBA1

23030 Lyons Ave, Ste 102 Newhall, CA 91321 (661) 425-7066 NPI: 1770145997 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11936610 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Newhall **GWENDOLYN** PEREZ, BCBA1

23030 Lyons Ave, Ste 102 Newhall, CA 91321 (661) 425-7066 NPI: 1538650510 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11829360 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JOSUE E TRANCOSO.BCBA1

23030 Lyons Ave, Ste 102 Newhall, CA 91321 (661) 425-7066 NPI: 1235637018 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45765 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

KEITH MASSEL.PHD1

23030 Lyons Ave, Ste 200 (661) 425-7066 NPI: 1558616201 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY11229

KIMBERLY HURTADO, BCBA1

23030 Lyons Ave, Ste 102 Newhall, CA 91321 (661) 425-7066 NPI: 1104558071 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12258478

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Newhall

MAGALY PEREZ, BCBA1

23030 Lyons Ave, Ste 102 Newhall, CA 91321 (661) 425-7066 NPI: 1629682711 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-43903 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MIKE SELIKTAR, PHD1

23560 Lyons Ave, Ste 202 Newhall, CA 91321 (877) 515-8113 NPI: 1578734125 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 21980 Office Staff Language(s): **HEBREW**

NICOLE GEND, BCBA1

23030 Lyons Ave, Ste 200 Newhall, CA 91321 (661) 425-7066 NPI: 1497204697 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11623745 Office Staff Language(s): **RUSSIAN**

TIMOTHY C SMYTH, LMFT1

25050 Peachland Ave, Ste 250 Newhall, CA 91321 (818) 970-1833 NPI: 1023146123 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: PSY28107

Newhall

YUNG L GOLDSON,LMFT¹

23504 Lyons Ave, Ste 305b Newhall, CA 91321 (818) 906-0406 NPI: 1609909993 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: MFC50554 Office Staff Language(s): **KOREAN**

North Hills

STEPHAN J FLEISHER.PHD1

16031 Chase St. North Hills, CA 91343 (818) 893-1811 NPI: 1851377329 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY5351

North Hollywood ANDREA NAULT.BCBA1

13027 Victory Blvd, Ste 129 North Hollywood, CA 91606 (818) 823-4284 NPI: 1265984892

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11830934

ANDREA SANCHEZ,LCSW1

6801 Coldwater Canyon Ave. North Hollywood, CA 91605

(818) 763-8836 NPI: 1407138134 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW67803

North Hollywood **ELIANA K**

BALDOVINOS, BCBA1

13027 Victory Blvd, Ste 129 North Hollywood, CA 91606 (818) 823-4284 NPI: 1518512474 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-60956

ELIZABETH JORDAN, BCBA1

5250 Lankershim Blvd, Ste North Hollywood, CA 91601 (619) 795-9925 Email:contracting@mebefam aling.com ily.com

NPI: 1538556535 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11417479 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

HANNAH MENDELSOHN, BCBA1

5250 Lankershim Blvd, Ste 507

North Hollywood, CA 91601 (619) 795-9925

Email:CONTRACTING@ME **BEFAMILY.COM** NPI: 1225495492

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11520779

North Hollywood JENNIFER L SOTODEH, BCBA1

11335 Magnolia Blvd, Ste 2c North Hollywood, CA 91601 (818) 824-5420 NPI: 1811373947 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1118405

JOSHUA A ALACRON, BCBA1

11335 Magnolia Blvd, Ste 2c North Hollywood, CA 91601 (818) 824-5420 Email:emily.cover@credenti

NPI: 1013586379

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48173

KIMBERLY PURUNCAJAS, BCBA1

11335 Magnolia Blvd, Ste 2c North Hollywood, CA 91601 (818) 824-5420

Email:emily.cover@credenti

aling.com

NPI: 1053080572 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49814

KYLE E DAVIS.BCBA1

11335 Magnolia Blvd, Ste 2c North Hollywood, CA 91601 (818) 824-5420

NPI: 1114492501 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-39382

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

North Hollywood MICHAEL S MOORE,LMFT¹

7843 Lankersheim Bld, North Hollywood, CA 91605 (818) 765-8656 NPI: 1164541330 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT52167

MICHAEL S MOORE,LMFT¹

7843 Lankershim Blvd, North Hollywood, CA 91605 (818) 765-8656 NPI: 1164541330 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT52167

NICOLE GURALNIK, BCBA¹

5250 Lankershim Blvd, Ste 507 North Hollywood, CA 91601

(619) 795-9925 NPI: 1598427536 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12041865

ROBERT PABICO, BCBA1

11335 Magnolia Blvd, Ste 2c North Hollywood, CA 91601 (818) 824-5420 Email:INFO@BEHAVIORALI NSPIREDGROWTH.COM NPI: 1710247606 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/9/5286

North Hollywood

SHELBY

SCHWINDLER,BCBA¹

5250 Lankershim Blvd, Ste 507

North Hollywood, CA 91601 (619) 795-9925

Email:contracting@mebefam

ily.com

NPI: 1760879936
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11518479

Northridge

ANGELA M RUSSO,BCBA¹ 9335 Reseda Blvd, Ste 101

Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 960-0633 Email:arusso@dpica.com NPI: 1053841858 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

ANNA R SOLOMON, LCSW1

License No: 11624693

8330 Reseda Blvd, Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 534-1820 NPI: 1922630102 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 109497

BRANDON C GREENBERG,BCBA¹

9335 Reseda Blvd, Ste 101 Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 960-0633 Email:Bgreenberg56@gmail.

com

NPI: 1235639980 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11939490

Northridge

DINORA GUZMAN, PSYD1

9650 Zelzah Ave, Northridge, CA 91325 (562) 904-3999 NPI: 1558523654 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 25429 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

GABRIELA CASTELLANOS,BCBA¹

9335 Reseda Blvd, Ste 101 Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 960-0633 NPI: 1124570015 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-23225

GILBURD

ALEXANDER,LMFT¹ 8330 Reseda Blvd,

Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 534-1820 NPI: 1336673730 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 121902

SANDRA M ABRAHAM,PsyD¹

17075 Devonshire St, Northridge, CA 91325 (310) 515-8113

Email:247brainhealth@gmai

I.com

NPI: 1427467851 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 31459 Office Staff Language(s):

ARABIC

Northridge

SHEREE

JONES-PISTOL, LMFT1

9003 Reseda Blvd, Ste 206 Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 705-5652 Email:Shereeljp@earthlink.n

et

NPI: 1992953475 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC36905

SONYA L KEITH, LCSW1

8330 Reseda Blvd, Northridge, CA 91324 (818) 534-1820 Email:credentialing@tarzana

tc.org NPI: 1427675305

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW115415

Norwalk

AMY ALVAREZ,LCSW1

12440 Firestone, Ste 201 Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 450-0620 NPI: 1881169209 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 75133

AMY MENDEZ, BCBA1

12440 Firestone Blvd, Ste 2001

Norwalk, CA 90650 (888) 922-2843 NPI: 1801320635

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11725270 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Norwalk **ANGELICA** PAREDES,LCSW1

12440 Firestone, Ste 201 Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 450-0620 NPI: 1699174953 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 86983 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ARELY C BRUNO.LMFT1

12440 Firestone, Ste 201 Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 450-0620 NPI: 1881160430 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 109188 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

BARBARA A HERNANDEZ.LMFT¹

12440 Firestone, Ste 201 Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 450-0620 Email:Dr.bhernandez2@gma DARSHAWN J

il.com

NPI: 1750619250 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 46641 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Norwalk **BARBARA A** HERNANDEZ,LMFT1

3001 Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 450-3380 Email:Dr.bhernandez2@gma NPI: 1871151696

12440 Firestone Blvd, Ste

il.com

NPI: 1750619250 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 46641 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

BRYAN N RODGERS, BCBA1

12440 Firestone Blvd, Ste 2001

Norwalk, CA 90650 (888) 922-2843

Email:intake@behaviorfronti ers.com

NPI: 1962967067 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12261361

HOOKER,LMFT1

12440 Firestone, Ste 201 Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 450-0620 NPI: 1437327897 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 97775

Norwalk

DOLORES T RADEMAKER, BCBA1

12440 Firestone Blvd, Ste 2001

Norwalk, CA 90650 (888) 922-2843

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-63040

ERICA ALFARO, LCSW1

12440 Firestone Blvd. Ste Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 450-3380 NPI: 1154805984

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 85119

HELEN P MADER.BCBA1 12440 Firestone Blvd, Ste

2001

Norwalk, CA 90650 (888) 922-2843 NPI: 1740597012 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1041503

IZETTE Z ARAGON.LCSW1

12440 Firestone Blvd, Ste 3001

Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 450-3380

Email:lzette@izettearagon.c

NPI: 1629307434 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 28038 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Norwalk

JACOB GARNETT, BCBA1

12440 Firestone Blvd, Ste 2001

Norwalk, CA 90650

(888) 922-2843 Email:intake@behaviorfronti

ers.com

NPI: 1336705003 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12151472

JACQUELINE SHEARER,LCSW1

12440 Firestone, Ste 201 Norwalk, CA 90650

(562) 450-0620

NPI: 1265615652

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No
License No: 72903

Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JENNY YOU,BCBA¹

12501 Imperial Highway, Ste
230

Norwalk, CA 90650

Norwalk, CA 90650

(714) 881-0427 NPI: 1801484118 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-28-46291

MACEY WILLIS, LMFT1

12440 Firestone, Ste 201 Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 450-0620 NPI: 1831535236 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 102377

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Norwalk

ROGER A SAENZ,LCSW1

12440 Firestone, Ste 201 Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 450-0620 NPI: 1811247216 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 84345 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SHAWNA BARRIOS, BCBA¹

12440 Firestone Blvd, Ste 2001 Norwalk, CA 90650 (888) 922-2843 NPI: 1922342534 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1107000

WENDY I MIELKE, LMFT1

12440 Firestone, Ste 201 Norwalk, CA 90650 (562) 450-0620 NPI: 1497959027 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 50973

Pacoima

DONNA GALLEGOS, LMFT¹

12451 W Gain St, Pacoima, CA 91331 (818) 897-2193 Email:donnareyes59@gmail. com NPI: 1114266004 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: MFC52753 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Pacoima

DONNA GALLEGOS,LMFT¹

12759 Van Nuys Blvd, Pacoima, CA 91331 (818) 270-9777 Email:donnareyes59@gmail. com

NPI: 1114266004 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC52753 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

DONNA GALLEGOS, LMFT¹

12759 Van Nuys Blvd, Pacoima, CA 91331 (818) 485-8250 Email:donnareyes59@gmail. com

NPI: 1114266004 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC52753 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JACQUELINE GARCIA.LCSW¹

12756 Van Nuys Blvd, Pacoima, CA 91331 (818) 896-0531 NPI: 1568794550 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 93184 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Pacoima KAREN L

ALVARADO,LCSW¹
12756 Van Nuys Blvd,
Pacoima, CA 91331
(818) 896-0531
NPI: 1871986232
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: LCSW61208
Office Staff Language(s):

Palmdale

AARON GOODMAN, BCBA¹

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

41769 11th St W, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1760815682 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11938893 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

AARON GOODMAN, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1760815682 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11938893 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ALEJANDRA V CONTRERAS,BCBA¹

624 Commerce Ave, Unit E Palmdale, CA 93551 (833) 227-3454 NPI: 1871944223 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11622236 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Palmdale

ALJELEN PARAISO, BCBA¹

830 E Palmdale Blvd, Ste 5038 Palmdale, CA 93550

(855) 295-3276 NPI: 1245998350 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-23-64149

AMBER NEELY.BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1831463645 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-17251

AMELIA RUSH, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1619339694 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-21543

AMIT RAWAL.BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1710471362 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44461 Office Staff Language(s):

HINDI

AMY KAWECKI, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1497182034 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11621517

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Palmdale AMY MENDEZ, BCBA1

310 E Palmdale Blvd, Ste G Palmdale, CA 93550 (661) 258-3211 NPI: 1801320635 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11725270 Office Staff Language(s):

ANDRES F RICARDO.BCBA1

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

41769 11th St W. Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1245663772 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11725292 Office Staff Language(s): SIGN

LANGUAGES; SPANISH; **CASTILIAN**

ASHLEE FUENTES, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1821506767 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11728559

BARBARA ENDLICH, BCBA1

190 Sierra Ct. Ste B210 Palmdale, CA 93550 (833) 223-8326 NPI: 1881974889 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1/5/2529

Palmdale BRENT PERRY, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1578836110 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-13858

CAMILLA C KNOESS.BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1164709457 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18092

CARMEN E MARTINEZ.BCBA1

41769 11th St W, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554

Email:CREDENTIALING@S

TAROFCA.COM NPI: 1306272315 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44438 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

CARMEN E MARTINEZ.BCBA1

41769 11th St West. Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 Email:CREDENTIALING@S TAROFCA.COM NPI: 1306272315 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44438 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Palmdale

CELINA LOPEZ, BCBA1 830 E Palmdale Blvd, Ste

5038

Palmdale, CA 93550 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1891051504 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8358

CHARLENE L JORDAN, BCBA1

41769 11th St W. Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1720237027 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11934718

CHARLENE L JORDAN, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1720237027 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11934718

CHRISTINA MEEHAN, BCBA1

830 Palmdale Blvd. Ste 5038 (661) 947-9554 Palmdale, CA 93550 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1730474941 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1118017 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Palmdale CINDY

RUIZ-MARTINEZ, BCBA1

310 E Palmdale Blvd, Ste G Palmdale, CA 93550 (661) 258-3211 NPI: 1487149563 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11831233

CLAUDIA

ARREGUIN, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554

NPI: 1992139042
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11520966
CODY NEWMAN,BCBA¹
41769 11th St West, Ste A
Palmdale, CA 93551
(661) 947-9554
NPI: 1861131310
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No License No: 12259037

DANIELLE SHEEHY, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 NPI: 1932461514 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1073932 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Palmdale ERICKA CASTANEDA, BCBA1

Palmdale, CA 93550 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1477029411 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-57360

GESBY M ALVAREZ,BCBA1

41769 11th St W. Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1689133506 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11938400

GESBY M ALVAREZ, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1689133506 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11938400

GUSTAVO GUZZETTI.BCBA1

41769 11th St West. Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1861826984 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11518208 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Palmdale

HANI HAZIM, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A 830 Palmdale Blvd, Ste 5038 Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1275188633 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11829554 Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC

HELEN P MADER, BCBA1

310 E Palmdale Blvd, Ste G Palmdale, CA 93550 (661) 258-3211 NPI: 1740597012 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1041503

HERMAN MARINERO.BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1457856569 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11829548 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JESSICA A MUJICA, BCBA¹

830 Palmdale Blvd, Ste 5038 Palmdale, CA 93550 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1225505084 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45097

Palmdale

JESSICA PAVIA, BCBA1

38651 Glenbush Ave. Palmdale, CA 93550 (661) 379-5093 NPI: 1518393115 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-31735

JILL-HILARY CABELLON.BCBA1

830 Palmdale Blvd, Ste 5038 Palmdale, CA 93551 Palmdale, CA 93550 (855) 295-3276 Email:RGHOSH@AUTISML **EARNINGPARTNERS.COM** NPI: 1396262028 **Cultural Competence**

JOY WONG. BCBA1

Training Completed: No

License No: 12258950

310 E Palmdale Blvd, Ste G Palmdale, CA 93550 (661) 258-3211 NPI: 1194007054 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1118215

JULIE SULZINGER, BCBA1

310 E Palmdale Blvd. Ste G Palmdale, CA 93550 (661) 258-3211 NPI: 1730537721 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11621846 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Palmdale

KAITLYN MORRIS, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1740614171 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12147259

KATHLEEN D LEE.BCBA1

41769 11th St W, Ste A (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1619454725 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48859

KATHLEEN D LEE, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1619454725 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48859

KAYLA PACE, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1497256036 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11934604

KELSEY

MCCUBBIN, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1598273435 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11728511

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Palmdale

Cultural Competence

Palmdale KENNETH

CANTERO, BCBA1

Palmdale, CA 93550 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1679993547 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-15179 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

KESJANA CAKE.PSYD1

624 Commerece Ave, Ste D - G Palmdale, CA 93551

(833) 227-3454 NPI: 1114157567 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 29835 Office Staff Language(s): **ALBANIAN**

LAURA L FRANCO.BCBA¹

310 E Palmdale Blvd, Ste G Palmdale, CA 93550 (661) 258-3211 NPI: 1720478506 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11417397 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LAUREN HARDCASTLE.BCBA1 41769 11th St W, Ste A

Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1689392664 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-60671

Palmdale LAUREN J JACOBS, BCBA1

Palmdale, CA 93550 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1396210795 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11832096

LINDA GRANADOS.BCBA1

41769 11th St W, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1629554688 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11831030 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LINDA GRANADOS.BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1629554688 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11831030 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LINDA YI, BCBA1

190 Sierra Court, Ste A-302 Palmdale, CA 93550 (661) 224-9310 NPI: 1770836637 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1031093 Office Staff Language(s): KOREAN

Palmdale LINDSAY M RICH, BCBA1

Molina Mental Health Providers

310 E Palmdale Blvd, Ste G 830 Palmdale Blvd, Ste 5038 830 Palmdale Blvd, Ste 5038 Palmdale, CA 93550 (661) 258-3211 NPI: 1407318983 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11726861

LIZZETT GUZMAN.BCBA1

41769 11th St W, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1700470465 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12147522 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LIZZETT GUZMAN, BCBA1

830 Palmdale Blvd, Ste 5038 RUSSIAN Palmdale, CA 93550 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1700470465 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12147522 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

LYDIA CASTILLO.BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1760952451 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45149

MARIYA GRYUNSHPAN, BCBA1

41769 11th St West. Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1255763736
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11416742
Office Staff Language(s):
RUSSIAN
MILAGROS ZEA,BCBA¹
41769 11th St West, Ste A
Palmdale, CA 93551
(661) 947-9554
NPI: 1407377989
Cultural Competence

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1095247 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MONICA L PALLAN, LMFT¹ 624 Commerece Ave, Ste D

- G Palmdale, CA 93551 (833) 227-3454 NPI: 1770925810 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 103311

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Palmdale NADER A ABOUL HOSN, BCBA1

624 Commerce Ave, Ste E Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 942-9135 NPI: 1346716594 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11832801

NANCY Y PINEDA.BCBA1

41769 11th St W, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1366901597 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-60698

NANCY Y PINEDA, BCBA1

41769 11th St West. Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1366901597 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-60698

NATALIE RING.BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1801359476 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11935582

NATALIE TORRES, BCBA¹

830 E Palmdale Blvd, Ste 5038

Palmdale, CA 93550 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1023573441 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11937464

Palmdale

PAOLA AVELAR, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1407197098 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11313125 License No: 1-20-42356 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PATRICIA JAIME, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1740899392 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11939386 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

QUANG NGUYEN, BCBA1

Palmdale, CA 93550 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1992340632 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11937824

RAQUEL ROCHON.BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1336726850 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-61994

Palmdale

ROSANA E ROCHA, BCBA¹

624 E Commerce Ave. Palmdale, CA 93551 (818) 401-0661 NPI: 1356982557 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

SANDY

HERNANDEZ.BCBA1

310 E Palmdale Blvd, Ste G Palmdale, CA 93550 (661) 258-3211 NPI: 1154750537 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11314689 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

SARA JANE GODINA, BCBA1

830 Palmdale Blvd, Ste 5038 41769 11th St W, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1245846864 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12043767

SHANNA MUNOZ.BCBA1 41769 11th St West, Ste A

Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1275879645 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11211851

Palmdale

SHAWNA BARRIOS, BCBA1

310 E Palmdale Blvd, Ste G Palmdale, CA 93550 (661) 258-3211 NPI: 1922342534 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1107000

SILVIA MONZON.BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1205548500 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-62803

SUSAN RISCHALL, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1336485085 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1118153

TALEEN HANOUN, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1588379036 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12363531

TIFFANY FERNANDO, BCBA1

41769 11th St West, Ste A Palmdale, CA 93551 (661) 947-9554 NPI: 1205372943 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11726694

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Palmdale VICTORIA LASSETTRE, BCBA1 830 E Palmdale Blvd, Ste

5038 Palmdale, CA 93550 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1598269219 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 12363797

VINCENT V ANTWERP.BCBA1

830 Palmdale Blvd, Ste 5038 NPI: 1245436104 Palmdale, CA 93550 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1639530504 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1096374

Palos Verdes Peninsula

KENTON LANE, LMFT1

904 Silver Spur Rd, Ste 203 Palos Verdes Peninsula, CA 90274 (310) 968-1608 NPI: 1396034146 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: MFC43381

NOOSHIN AGHILI,PHD1

655 Deep Valley Dr, Ste 125 Palos Verdes Peninsula, CA 90274

(310) 281-6268 NPI: 1578602686 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY17426

Pasadena

ANGIE TRUONG, BCBA1

200 E Del Mar Blvd, Ste 112 Pasadena, CA 91105 (818) 937-0882 NPI: 1215414537 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11832716

ANITA S KWAN, LCSW1

2500 E Foothill Blvd. Ste 300 Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 993-3000 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW29822

CHRISTOPHER A LEUCHT,PHD1

2550 E Foothill Blvd. Fl 2 Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 744-5230

Email:Dwirt@pacificclinics.or

NPI: 1770626434 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 16446

DEBORAH C BRADLEY,LMFT1

1801 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 2220

Pasadena, CA 91199 (323) 541-1600 NPI: 1700050408 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 83989

Pasadena

DIANA S YANG, LCSW1

3160 E Del Mar Blvd, Ste

Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 398-6300

Email:DIANAYANG@GMAI

L.COM

NPI: 1033346705 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW80518

EVELYN

RODRIGUEZ,LMFT1

482 N Rosemead Blvd, Ste 103

Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 372-1999 NPI: 1609222496 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 92600 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

GIL J GRATTAN, PSYD1

446 S Marengo Ave, Ste A Pasadena, CA 91101 (818) 317-8866 NPI: 1578996872 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY25878

GLORIA H THEIN.BCBA1

200 E Del Mar Blvd, Ste 112 Pasadena, CA 91105 (818) 937-0882 NPI: 1164918876 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11936777 Office Staff Language(s): **BURMESE**

Pasadena, CA 91101 (626) 577-8480 NPI: 1386690469 **Cultural Competence**

Pasadena

HILDA SALIBA,LMFT1

Pasadena, CA 91107

Cultural Competence

License No: 102553

JANET YANG, PHD1

447 N El Molino Ave.

ARMENIAN

Training Completed: No

Office Staff Language(s):

(626) 372-1999

NPI: 1043580434

482 N Rosemead Blvd, Ste

Training Completed: No License No: PSY12489

JASON S

WATERMAN,LMFT1

1543 N Garfield Ave. Pasadena, CA 91104 (626) 664-4723 NPI: 1427375906 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT38531

KA L AU.BCBA1

2700 E Foothill Blvd. Ste 100 Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 824-0982 NPI: 1639615040 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11314207

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pasadena

LAUREN M

TERSCHLUSE,LMFT1

482 N Rosemead Blvd, Ste 103

Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 372-1999 NPI: 1154494748 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 105861

LIZZETE BANUELOS,LMFT¹

482 N Rosemead Blvd, Ste 103

Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 372-1999 NPI: 1437271483 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 52685 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

RITA MASON, BCBA1

225 S Lake Ave, Ste 300
Pasadena, CA 91101
(323) 244-8300
NPI: 1730614397
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11725523

ROBERTO C CISNEROS,LCSW¹

1801 W Olympic Blvd, Ste 2220

Pasadena, CA 91199 (323) 541-1600 NPI: 1922332899 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 111964

Pasadena

RODOLFO ZUNIGA, LCSW1

32 South Raymond, Ste 2 Pasadena, CA 91105 (323) 265-2699 NPI: 1770761611 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW22216

SHIRLEY SOTELO,LCSW1

1855 N Fair Oaks Ave, Ste 200

Pasadena, CA 91103 (626) 398-6300 NPI: 1063778199 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW63739

SHIRLEY SOTELO, LCSW1

3160 E Del Mar Blvd, Ste 100

Pasadena, CA 91107 (626) 398-6300 NPI: 1063778199 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW63739

SU WONG, BCBA1

465 E Union St, Ste 105
Pasadena, CA 91101
(626) 272-2073
NPI: 1679948574
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11416391
Office Staff Language(s):

CHINESE

Pasadena

TONIA R GARNETT, LCSW1

2055 Lincoln Ave, Pasadena, CA 91103 (626) 398-6300 NPI: 1073175584 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW111263

VICTOR A

CONSTANTINO,LMFT¹ 1801 W Olympic Blvd, Ste

2220

Pasadena, CA 91199 (323) 541-1600 NPI: 1184166878 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 136535

VINCENZO I PICCIRILLO,PHD¹

595 E Colorado Blvd, Ste 428 Pasadena, CA 91101 (626) 354-6440 NPI: 1275943078

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: PSY28240 Office Staff Language(s): FRENCH;ITALIAN;PORTUG UESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Pico Rivera

MIA ARREDONDO,LCSW1

6336 Passons Blvd, Pico Rivera, CA 90660 (562) 949-0965 Email:mia.jimenez3@gmail.c

NPI: 1225479587 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 80275 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Playa Del Rey PATRICIA K ROGERS.LCSW¹

7334 Vista Del Mar Lane, Playa Del Rey, CA 90293 (310) 821-5918

Email:patrogers.lcsw@veriz

on.net

NPI: 1932189321 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCS16252

Pomona

ANGELE TOVAR, BCBA1

801 Corporate Center Dr, Ste 210

Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 618-0974 NPI: 1346813672 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-60935

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Pomona **CHARLES** ZAMORA,LCSW1

1450 E Holt Ave. Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 630-7927 NPI: 1760893200 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW89148 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

CRYSTAL D PULLMAN, BCBA1

801 Corporate Center Dr, Ste 210 Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 618-0974 NPI: 1508323692 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11936237

DENISE GONZALEZ GARCIA, BCBA¹

21 Rancho Camino Dr, Ste 106 Pomona, CA 91766 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1992448765

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-57225

DIANA AGUAYO.LCSW1

1555 S Garey Ave, Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 620-8088 NPI: 1073070447 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW86906 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Pomona DIANA

HERNANDEZ,LCSW1

1501 E Holt Ave, Ste A Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 623-3600 Email:k.vo@unicarechc.prg

NPI: 1376176487 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 94380 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ELISA J CUELLO, LCSW1

1555 S Garvev Ave. Pomona, CA 91766 (909) 620-8088 NPI: 1689084808 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW61366 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

GEORGE QUAN.BCBA1

801 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 210 Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 618-0974 NPI: 1003323668 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11832462 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Pomona

GIL ASILI, BCBA1

801 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 210 Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 618-0974

NPI: 1093301616 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12046551

IMELDA

GUTIERREZ-HUNT, LCSW1

1501 E Holt Ave, Ste A Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 623-3600 NPI: 1407985948 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW83200 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

IVORY N KILLION.BCBA1

801 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 210 Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 618-0974 NPI: 1225622145 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-58685

KELCEY R SPENCER, BCBA1

Ste 210 Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 618-0974 NPI: 1255970125 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11938826

801 Corporate Center Dr.

Pomona LANDON D

HALLBROOKS,LCSW1 300 S Park Ave, Ste 820

Pomona, CA 91766

(951) 850-2317 Email:rusanche@maxhealth. Email:LHallbrooksLCSW@o utlook.com NPI: 1447651310 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

LESLIE SALINAS, BCBA1

Ste 210 Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 618-0974 NPI: 1962027250 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12042424 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

LOURDES CASTRO,LCSW1

1450 E Holt Ave. Pomona, CA 91767 (909) 630-7927 NPI: 1225387061 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW77656

MANAK KUMAR AMIN, BCBA1

801 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 210 Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 618-0974 Email:pomonaaba@maxheal

th.com

NPI: 1023506540 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-58651

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Pomona MICHELLE SCHAUB, BCBA1

108 Pomona, CA 91766 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1164905576 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

21 Rancho Camino Dr, Ste

MIGUEL A SOLORIO.BCBA1

License No: 12147523

801 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 210 Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 618-0974 Email:REFERRALS@ACRIV com

E-STEPS.COM NPI: 1518544584 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12148490 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

OSCAR VARGAS, BCBA1 801 Corporate Center Dr.

Ste 210 Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 618-0974 Email:POMONAABA@MAX **HEALTH.COM** NPI: 1457965766

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-57090 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Pomona

RAVEN LINDO¹

21 Rancho Camino Dr. Ste 106 Pomona, CA 91766 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1811404460 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: RBT1733089

RUDOLPH SANCHEZ, BCBA1

801 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 210 Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 618-0974 Email:rusanche@maxhealth.

NPI: 1780827220 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12041321

SHEREE BRAZE, BCBA1

21 Rancho Camino Dr, Ste 106

Pomona, CA 91766 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1073969556 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11622106

STACY LEE, BCBA1

801 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 210 Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 618-0974 NPI: 1609460591 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 12259153

Pomona

WEI YU, BCBA1

801 Corporate Center Dr. Ste 210 Pomona, CA 91768 (909) 618-0974 NPI: 1376050930 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11833372 Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR

Redondo Beach

ANA R BALAREZO, LMFT

2114 Artesia Blvd. Redondo Beach, CA 90278 (310) 318-2521 NPI: 1326598004 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LMFT120129 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

ANA R BALAREZO, LMFT1

2114 Artesia Blvd. Redondo Beach, CA 90278 (310) 802-6170 NPI: 1326598004 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LMFT120129 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

CHRISTINA M KOWAN, BCBA1

119 W Torrance Blvd. Ste 100 Redondo Beach, CA 90277

(310) 374-3300 NPI: 1043699903 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18691

Redondo Beach DANIELLE

WAGONER, BCBA1

119 W Torrance Blvd, Ste 100 Redondo Beach, CA 90277

(310) 374-3300 NPI: 1508396359 **Cultural Competence** License No: 11936951 Office Staff Language(s): SIGN LANGUAGES

KRYSTINA JONES.BCBA1

119 W Torrance Blvd, Ste 100

Redondo Beach, CA 90277 (310) 374-3300 NPI: 1285242511 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-43449

THERESE HAVILAND.LMFT1

901 N Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste 200a Redondo Beach, CA 90277 (310) 906-6752 Email:TERRYHAVILAND@Y AHOO.COM NPI: 1972698231 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 41135 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Reseda

ALEX MELKUMIAN, LMFT¹

7101 Baird Ave, Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 342-5897 NPI: 1710135090 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 50669 Office Staff Language(s):

RUSSIAN

ANDREEA GENDREAU,LMFT¹

7101 Baird Ave, Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 342-5897 NPI: 1699063719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 88183 Office Staff Language(s): ROMANIAN; MOLDAVIAN; MOLDOVAN

BEHNAM KEYVAN.LMFT1

7101 Baird Ave, Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 342-5897 NPI: 1972626646 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC50755

CHRISTOPHER J NOCHEZ,LPCC¹

7101 Baird Ave, Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 342-5897 NPI: 1285867846 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCS29619 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Reseda

DESIREE GONZALEZ LONG,LMFT¹

7101 Baird Ave, Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 342-5897 NPI: 1841202066 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 47138

EVA TAUBER.LCSW1

7101 Baird Ave, Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 342-5897 NPI: 1851488100 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11765 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

HEATHER ERKEL,LMFT¹

7101 Baird Ave, Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 342-5897 NPI: 1942463310 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 78636

HONEY B DARDASHTI.LMFT¹

7101 Baird Ave, Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 342-5897 NPI: 1871612929 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 48897

Reseda

KAREN L WIENER, LMFT1

7101 Baird Ave, Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 342-5897 NPI: 1265565303 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC42683

PHILIP ADLER, PHD1

7101 Baird Ave, Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 342-5897 NPI: 1962635045 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 26328

SANDRA A GUERRERO,LCSW¹

7101 Baird Ave, Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 342-5897 NPI: 1407084965 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW71392 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SARAH SCHWARTZ,PHD¹

7101 Baird Ave, Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 342-5897 NPI: 1083927651 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY23574

SHERRY WINSTON,LMFT¹

7101 Baird Ave, Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 342-5897 NPI: 1245568914 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 38804

Reseda

TIMOTHY PETERSEN,PHD¹

7101 Baird Ave, Reseda, CA 91335 (818) 342-5897 NPI: 1104070119 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY19159

Rosemead

SU WONG, BCBA1

1600 Potrero Grande Dr, Ste

Rosemead, CA 91770 (626) 872-0868 NPI: 1679948574 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11416391 Office Staff Language(s):

CHINESE

Rowland Heights

ALVIS D TRAN, BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1457869406 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49454 Office Staff Language(s):

VIETNAMESE

ANGELIQUE BORDEN,BCBA¹

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1023582467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12257760

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Rowland Heights AUDREY

RODRIGUEZ, BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1134615495 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11831387

AYDA MINASYAN, BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1790163392 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-46845 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN

CLAIRE H LIU, BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1891344610 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12365890

DIEGO VEGA, BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1063918597 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 11935670 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN Rowland Heights

IRENE ZHANG,BCBA¹ 17462 Colima Rd,

Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123
NPI: 1396088845
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11520648

Office Staff Language(s):

CHINESE

IRIS 0 LIU, BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 Email:trami.do@calpsychcar

e.com

NPI: 1902457476 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-50068 Office Staff Language(s):

JENNIFER S FLORES,BCBA¹

CHINESE:MANDAR

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1962846816 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44249 Rowland Heights

JOANNA HERRERA,BCBA¹

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748

(855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1619485083 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11832996 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

KAN KAN, BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748

(855) 223-7123 NPI: 1891147807 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11727209 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE;CHINESE

KEVIN LEE, BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1083121404 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12040855 Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR

LISA ESCHWIG, BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123

NPI: 1639670086 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-30876 Rowland Heights
LUSE LIEU, BCBA¹

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123

Email:llieu@calpsychcare.co

m

NPI: 1568013290 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44345

LYNN TU, BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748

(855) 223-7123 NPI: 1336507359 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11521075

MAN CHI C DIEU.BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748

(855) 223-7123 NPI: 1780172874 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11729004 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE:MANDAR

MICHELLE SCHAUB,BCBA¹

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748

(855) 223-7123 NPI: 1164905576 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12147523

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Rowland Heights NICOLE WHYBREW, BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123

Email:verifictations@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1427418300 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11521217 VIETNAMESE

RAVEN LINDO¹

17462 Colima Rd. Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1811404460 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: RBT1733089

SHEALYNN HUNTLEY, BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd. Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1568958940 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11831191

SHEREE BRAZE.BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd. Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1073969556 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA11622106

Rowland Heights SHERYL Y HOANG ALI.BCBA¹

17462 Colima Rd.

Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1922485622 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11517975

Office Staff Language(s):

STEPHANIE SCHEER.BCBA1

17462 Colima Rd. Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1730420282 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-12784

SUSAN H DO, BCBA1 17462 Colima Rd,

Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1063077899 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11936854 Office Staff Language(s): **VIETNAMESE**

VANESSA MARTIN, BCBA¹

17462 Colima Rd, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1245633627 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA11416119

San Dimas

DESTINEY ORTIZ, BCBA¹ 1212 N San Dimas Canyon

San Dimas, CA 91773 (626) 345-6455 NPI: 1598323818 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12260620

GLENN L ABRAMS.LMFT1

133 E Bonita Ave, Ste 205 San Dimas, CA 91773 (909) 718-9354 NPI: 1346489077 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LMFT53725 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SARA ASGARI.BCBA1

677 Cliffside Dr, Ste 677 San Dimas, CA 91773 (626) 345-6455 NPI: 1225659378 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11939717

San Fernando

ALICE V HERRERA, BCBA1

1445 Celis St. San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 991-7722 Email:ADMIN@QBSSOCAL. COM

NPI: 1972271666 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12154477 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

San Fernando

CHERISH A FOSTER, BCBA1

1445 Celis St. San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 991-7722

Email:RHERNANDEZ@QBS SOCAL.COM

NPI: 1447733720 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11833115

CLARISSA HERNANDEZ, BCBA1

1445 Celis St.

San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 991-7722 Email:RHERNANDEZ@QBS SOCAL.COM NPI: 1700430923 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12040539

SPANISH; CASTILIAN DIANE PEREZ,LCSW1

Office Staff Language(s):

1172 N Maclay Ave, San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 898-1388 NPI: 1588964365 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW26852 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

ESMERALDA NEVAREZ,LCSW1

1172 N Maclay Ave. San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 898-1388 NPI: 1295865798 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW76374

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

San Fernando

EVELYN B ESCALONA,LCSW1

1600 San Fernando Rd. San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 365-8086 NPI: 1821370180 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: ACSW77514 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

EVELYN VEGA,LMFT¹

1172 N Maclay Ave, San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 898-1388 NPI: 1972631539 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LMFT43733

EVELYN VEGA.LMFT¹

1600 San Fernando Rd, San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 365-8086 NPI: 1972631539 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT43733

GIOVANNA A GARCIA.LCSW1

San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 365-8086 NPI: 1992998801 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW59641

1600 San Fernadno Rd.

San Fernando **GIOVANNA A** GARCIA, LCSW1

1600 San Fernando Rd. San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 365-8086 NPI: 1992998801 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW59641

JACKIE STAWINSKI, BCBA1

1445 Celis St. San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 991-7722 Email:RHERNANDEZ@QBS San Fernando, CA 91340 SOCAL.COM NPI: 1376805002 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA1107317

JACQUELINE GARCIA, LCSW1

1600 San Fernando Rd. San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 365-8086 NPI: 1568794550 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 93184 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

JENNIFER L SOTODEH.BCBA1

15455 San Fernando Mission Blvd, Ste 205 San Fernando, CA 91345 (818) 824-5420 NPI: 1811373947 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1118405

San Fernando JORDAN

BABATAHER, BCBA1

15455 San Fernando Mission Blvd. Ste 205 San Fernando, CA 91345 (818) 824-5420

Email:INDO@BEHAVIORAL INSPIREDGROWTH.COM NPI: 1316589088

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11830962

JOSE CARDENAS.PHD1

601 S Brand Blvd, Ste 101 (818) 898-9493 NPI: 1639295397 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY10436 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

JOSE CARDENAS.PHD1

601 S Brand Blvd. Ste 110 San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 714-2275 NPI: 1639295397 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY10436 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

San Fernando **JOSHUA A** ALACRON, BCBA1

15455 San Fernando

Mission Blvd. Ste 205

San Fernando, CA 91345 (818) 824-5420 Email:emily.cover@credenti aling.com NPI: 1013586379 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48173

KATIE J ZWOLSKI.LCSW1

11051 N Omelveny Ave. San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 365-7517 Email:katieswolski@nevhc.o

NPI: 1770806531 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW66519

MICHAEL S MOORE.LMFT1

1172 N Maclay Ave, San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 898-1388 NPI: 1164541330 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LMFT52167

RAHA TABANKIA,LCSW1

11051 N Omelveny Ave, San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 365-7517 NPI: 1710273792 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW62908

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

San Fernando REBECCA AYALA, BCBA1

1445 Celis St. San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 991-7722 NPI: 1881343705 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12263245

ROBERT PABICO.BCBA1

15455 San Fernando

Mission Blvd, Ste 205 San Fernando, CA 91345 (818) 824-5420 Email: INFO@BEHAVIORALI SANDRA A NSPIREDGROWTH.COM NPI: 1710247606 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1/9/5286

ROSA O HERNANDEZ, BCBA1

San Fernando, CA 91340

1445 Celis St.

(818) 991-7722 Email:rhernandez@qbssoca I.com NPI: 1508198854 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11415204 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

San Fernando SAMANTHA R STAWINSKI, BCBA1

1445 Celis St.

San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 991-7722 Email:RHERNANDEZ@QBS NPI: 1649533753 SOCAL.COM NPI: 1740702380 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11726145

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

GUERRERO,LCSW1

1600 San Fernadno Rd. San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 365-8086 NPI: 1407084965 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW71392 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SANDRA A GUERRERO.LCSW1

1600 San Fernando Rd. San Fernando, CA 91340 (818) 365-8086 NPI: 1407084965 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW71392 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

San Gabriel **RUTH TELLO DI** LEVA, BCBA1

222 E Las Tunas Dr. San Gabriel, CA 91776 (626) 320-1317 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1118044 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

San Marino

JENNIFER D STINSON, PsyD1

2600 Mission St, Ste 201 San Marino, CA 91108 (626) 623-7478 NPI: 1770628950 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 20997

PIEDAD C CASTRILLON, LMFT¹

2600 Mission St. Ste 201 San Marino, CA 91108 (626) 623-7478 NPI: 1265899553 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 90849 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

San Pedro **ALEJANDRA** AMPARO,LCSW1

425 S Pacific Ave. San Pedro, CA 90731 (310) 547-0202 NPI: 1871961839 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW93629 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ALEJANDRA AMPARO,LCSW1

593 W 6th St. San Pedro, CA 90731 (310) 547-0202 NPI: 1871961839 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW93629 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

ALMA N DUARTE.LMFT¹

302 W 5th St, Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1316460587 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 97017 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

CAROLE A GARCIA, LMFT1

302 W 5th St, Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1316593064 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 79285

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

San Pedro **CERELIA R** BRAGG,LCSW¹

302 W 5th St, Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1467680892 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 77889

CLINTON J SCHEIDT,LMFT1

302 W 5th St, Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1457803025 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 107307 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

CRYSTAL H OLIVO, LCSW1

302 W 5th St, Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1407011224 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 66044

DELMAR DEVERS.LCSW1

302 W 5th St, Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1922276047 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 107429

San Pedro

DIANNE BOHORQUEZ, PsyD1

593 W 6th St. San Pedro, CA 90731 (310) 547-0202 NPI: 1467617142 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY21307 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

EBONY K COBB, LPCC1

302 W 5th St. Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1114551629 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 128499

ERICA D LIMA.LCSW1

302 W 5th St, Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1447730700 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 107354

ERIN K

FAVRE-SMITH, LCSW1 302 W 5th St. Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1417119389 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 66337

San Pedro

ESTHER JOU,LMFT¹

302 W 5th St, Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1841647096 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 129690

GEORGE F HALEY.LPCC1

302 W 5th St. Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1962987594 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 132141 **GEORGETTE M**

CAMISA,LMFT¹

302 W 5th St. Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1144482928 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 37698

JENNIFER S CALMELAT, LCSW1

302 W 5th St, Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1538290242 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 22988

JULIE E HIRSCH.LPCC1

302 W 5th St. Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1639485766 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 131536

San Pedro **RUBEN A**

ARANCIBIA,LCSW1

302 W 5th St, Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1912456583 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 72810 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

VANESSA R DAVIS, LPCC1

302 W 5th St, Ste 308 San Pedro, CA 90731 (424) 570-6955 NPI: 1891205563 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 125645

Santa Clarita

ALEJANDRA B AGUILERA.BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

Email:credentialing@pacificc

hild.com

NPI: 1922577261 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49263

AMANDA M COWAN, BCBA1

21143 Placerita Canyon Rd. Santa Clarita, CA 91321 (661) 486-1403 NPI: 1477041531 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-24395

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Santa Clarita ANTHONY KIBLER, BCBA¹

23630 Valencia Blvd, Ste A Santa Clarita, CA 91355 (661) 486-1403 NPI: 1265972863 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-24075

BISIRAT Y HAILE, BCBA¹ 25101 The Old Road, Ste

142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1689186835 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726181

BISIRAT Y HAILE, BCBA1

25115 Ave Stanford, Ste A100

Santa Clarita, CA 91355 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1689186835 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726181

BRIDGETTE M WALKER,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1881100105 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11728197 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Santa Clarita BRIDGETTE M WALKER, BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381

(855) 295-3276 NPI: 1881100105 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11728197 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

BRIDGETTE M WALKER,BCBA¹

25115 Ave Stanford, Ste A100 Santa Clarita, CA 91355

(855) 295-3276 NPI: 1881100105 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11728197 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

CASSANDRA J GARRETT,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 Email:CREDENTIALING@A UTISMLEARNINGPARTNE RS.COM NPI: 1821616392 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 12041222

Santa Clarita CASSANDRA J GARRETT,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

Email:CREDENTIALING@A
UTISMLEARNINGPARTNE

RS.COM

NPI: 1821616392 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12041222

CELINA LOPEZ,BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1891051504 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8358

CELINA LOPEZ,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381

(855) 295-3276 NPI: 1891051504 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8358

CHRISTINA GOOD,BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1487374351 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 12260720

Santa Clarita CHRISTINA MEEHAN,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253 Santa Clarita, CA 91381

(855) 295-3276 NPI: 1730474941 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1118017 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

CLAUDIA MURRILLO,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1932678661 Cultural Competence

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12150082 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

CLAUDIA MURRILLO.BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253 Santa Clarita, CA 91381

(855) 295-3276 NPI: 1932678661 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12150082 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Santa Clarita CONNIE WU,BCBA¹ 25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1972149730 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-58301 Office Staff Language(s):

MANDAR

CONNIE WU, BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1972149730 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-58301 Office Staff Language(s): MANDAR

CURTIS MEYER, BCBA¹

25115 Ave Stanford, Ste A100 Santa Clarita, CA 91355 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1598234585 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-42206 Office Staff Language(s):

FRENCH

DAVID CASTOR, BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1811498033 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 12154812

Santa Clarita

DAVID

DOMINGUEZ,BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1467953117 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48456

DAVID

DOMINGUEZ,BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1467953117 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1-21-48456 DIANA M LOPEZ,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1982037412 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726733

DIANA MINGIONE, BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1588119325

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11832780

Santa Clarita

DIANA MONROY, BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1548648009 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18254

DIANA MONROY, BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1548648009 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18254

DIANA PUENTE, BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1992262604 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-23-63886

ERICKA

CASTANEDA, BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1477029411 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-57360

<u>Santa Clarita</u>

ERICKA

CASTANEDA, BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste

253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1477029411
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

License No: 1-21-57360

FRANCISCO ACOSTA,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste

142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1740687359 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA11417358

FRANCISCO ACOSTA,BCBA¹

25115 Ave Stanford, Ste A100

Santa Clarita, CA 91355 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1740687359

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA11417358

GINA SHIM, BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

Email:CREDENTIALING@P
ACIFICCHILD.COM

NPI: 1174901631
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 1-15-18158
Office Staff Language(s):

KOREAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

Email:CREDENTIALING@P ACIFICCHILD.COM

NPI: 1174901631 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 1-15-18158 Office Staff Language(s):

KOREAN

GRISELDA LOPEZ.BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

Email:hr@cbtreatmentcente

r.com

NPI: 1811449176 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-33517

HARLIE NERI, BCBA1

27502 Ave Scott Bld A, Santa Clarita, CA 91355 (661) 670-2999

NPI: 1487155933 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 12154183

IRIS J ALVAREZ.BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1154677565 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-16232

Santa Clarita IRIS J ALVAREZ, BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1154677565 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-16232

IVONNE HIGUERA.BCBA1 25101 The Old Road, Ste

142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

Email:ivhiguera15@gmail.co

NPI: 1265053284 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-41366

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

IVONNE HIGUERA.BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

Email:ivhiguera15@gmail.co

NPI: 1265053284 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-41366

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Santa Clarita **JACQUELINE** FIGUEROA, BCBA1

Molina Mental Health Providers

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1578014346 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11623204

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

JACQUELINE FIGUEROA, BCBA1

25115 Ave Stanford, Ste A100

Santa Clarita, CA 91355 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1578014346

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA11623204

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JANISE M WILLIAMS.BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

Email:info@cs4hope.com

NPI: 1396206934 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 11934783

JAQUELINE V MORENO, BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste

142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

Email:credentialing@pacificc

hild.com

NPI: 1225414642 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 11518988 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JAQUELINE V
MORENO,BCBA¹
25101 The Old Road, Ste
253
Santa Clarita, CA 91381
(855) 295-3276
Email:credentialing@pacificc
hild.com
NPI: 1225414642
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 11518988 License No: 11518988 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JAQUELINE V MORENO, BCBA1

25115 Ave Stanford, Ste

A100

Santa Clarita, CA 91355

(855) 295-3276

Email:credentialing@pacificc

hild.com

NPI: 1225414642 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11518988 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Santa Clarita

JAZMIN S INGRAM, BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381

(855) 295-3276 NPI: 1699393793

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

License No: 1-21-47992

JAZMIN S INGRAM, BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1699393793

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1-21-47992

JESSICA A MUJICA,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1225505084 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1-20-45097 JUAN TORRES,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste

253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1144710872 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49028

<u>Santa Clarita</u>

KENNETH CANTERO,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

(855) 295-3276 NPI: 1679993547 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-15179 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

KENNETH CANTERO,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1679993547 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-15179

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LAUREN J JACOBS.BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1396210795 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 11832096

Santa Clarita

LAUREN J JACOBS,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1396210795 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11832096

LISA L FHAGEN, BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste

1428

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1407246762 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11624351

LISA L FHAGEN, BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1407246762 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11624351

LUIS A GONZALEZ, BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

Email:JPALMA@AUTISMLE ARNINGPARTNERS.COM

NPI: 1306425996 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-62565 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Santa Clarita

LYSA SNOWDEN, BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381

(855) 295-3276 NPI: 1164795738 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1062710

MACKENZIE C BRESSON,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

1428 Santa Clarit

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

Email:JPALMA@AUTISMLE ARNINGPARTNERS.COM

NPI: 1417591959 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-62335

MARIA M PADILLA, BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste

142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1861958092 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12041617

MARIA M PADILLA, BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste

253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1861958092 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12041617

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Santa Clarita MARIA M PADILLA, BCBA¹

25115 Ave Stanford, Ste A100 Santa Clarita, CA 91355 (855) 205 2276

(855) 295-3276 NPI: 1861958092 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12041617

MEGAN HEADLEY,BCBA¹ 25115 Ave Stanford, Ste

A100

Santa Clarita, CA 91355 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1417376138 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-12999

MEGHAN DAHLIN,BCBA¹ 25101 The Old Road, Ste

142a Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1225516180 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11830290

MEGHAN DAHLIN,BCBA1

25115 Ave Stanford, Ste A100 Santa Clarita, CA 91355

NPI: 1225516180 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

(855) 295-3276

License No: BCBA11830290

Santa Clarita

NATALIE TORRES, BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253 Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1023573441 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11937464

NELLY CHAVEZ, BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1073090288 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-46217

NELLY CHAVEZ,BCBA¹ 25101 The Old Road. Ste

253 253 Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276

NPI: 1073090288 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-46217

NORMA A RAMIREZ,BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1992364335 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-17378 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Santa Clarita NORMA A

RAMIREZ, BCBA1

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1992364335 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-17378 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

OLGA S SHARFMAN.BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1730737768 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-35906 Office Staff Language(s):

OLGA S SHARFMAN.BCBA¹

RUSSIAN

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253 Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1730737768

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-35906 Office Staff Language(s):

RUSSIAN

Santa Clarita PATRICK

EBRAHAMIAN,BCBA¹ 25101 The Old Road, Ste

142a

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1063982619 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

PATRICK

EBRAHAMIAN,BCBA1

License No: 12157203

25101 The Old Road, Ste

253 Santa Clarita, CA 91381

(855) 295-3276 NPI: 1063982619 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12157203

PICOLYA K ROBINSON,PSYD¹

17702 Sierra Hwy, Santa Clarita, CA 91351 (888) 770-5222 Email:info@paccenter.net NPI: 1699977934

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 30796

PREETY S SIDHU,LCSW1

18533 Soledad Canyon Rd, Santa Clarita, CA 91351 (661) 673-8800 NPI: 1194262410

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW100662

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Santa Clarita ROBIN L PALM, BCBA1 25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1992061626 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8554 ROBIN L PALM.BCBA1 25101 The Old Road, Ste 253 Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1992061626 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8554 ROYA BEHESHTI, BCBA1 25101 The Old Road, Ste 253 Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1891190146 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-10024 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN SARINE DONOYAN, BCBA1 25101 The Old Road, Ste 253 Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1891216032 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11726433

Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN

Santa Clarita SHAWNA GORIN, BCBA1 25101 The Old Road, Ste 253 Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1639749849 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12150497 SOLINA SENG.BCBA1 25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1972150985

142a 2 Santa Clarita, CA 91381 2 (855) 295-3276 S NPI: 1972150985 (3 Cultural Competence No License No: 1-20-44565 S SOLINA SENG, BCBA¹ 25101 The Old Road, Ste 253 2 Sente Clarita, CA 91381

Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1972150985 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44565 SOLINA SENG,BCBA¹

25115 Ave Stanford, Ste A100 Santa Clarita, CA 91355 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1972150985 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1-20-44565

Santa Clarita STEPHANIE BIBEAU GARLICK,BCBA¹ 25115 Ave Stanford, Ste A100 Santa Clarita, CA 91355 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1174968655 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA11313306

TANYA LOPEZ,BCBA¹
25101 The Old Road, Ste
253
Santa Clarita, CA 91381
(855) 295-3276
NPI: 1063821676
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 11416753

TAUNISHIA CRUZ.BCBA¹

25101 The Old Road, Ste 253 Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 Email:JPalma@autismlearni ngpartners.com NPI: 1336781137 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

VINCENT V ANTWERP,BCBA¹ 25101 The Old Road, Ste 142a Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1639530504 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1096374

Santa Clarita **VINCENT V** ANTWERP, BCBA1 25101 The Old Road, Ste 253 Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1639530504 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1096374 WONG AUDREY, BCBA1 25101 The Old Road, Ste 253 Santa Clarita, CA 91381 (855) 295-3276 NPI: 1609497312 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-60490 Office Staff Language(s):

BURMESE Santa Fe Springs ALMA HERNANDEZ,BCBA¹ 12215 Telegraph Rd, Ste 111 Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 (562) 252-8500 NPI: 1962118588

(562) 252-8500 NPI: 1962118588 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-23-65180 AMBER WINTER,BCBA¹

12215 Telegraph Rd, Ste

111

Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 (562) 252-8500

Email:CARD.Credentialing@

center.COM
NPI: 1417605635
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 12258486

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Santa Fe Springs AMY FARRELL,BCBA¹

12215 Telegraph Rd, Ste 111

Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 111 (562) 252-8500 San

Email:CARD.CREDENTIALI NG@CENTERFORAUTISM.

COM

NPI: 1770118283 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-60627

ANDRES F RICARDO,BCBA¹

12215 Telegraph Rd, Ste

Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 (562) 252-8500

NPI: 1245663772 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11725292

Office Staff Language(s): SIGN

LANGUAGES;SPANISH; CASTILIAN

BRITTNEY KEELER, BCBA1

12215 Telegraph Rd, Ste 111

Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 (562) 252-8500 NPI: 1265789101

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1121405

Santa Fe Springs

CRYSTAL

AMEZCUA, BCBA1

12215 Telegraph Rd, Ste

Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670

(562) 252-8500 NPI: 1659815199 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA11623487 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

DAVID SIVARD, BCBA1

12215 Telegraph Rd, Ste 111

Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670

(562) 252-8500 NPI: 1851889885 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1-22-57688

JACQUELINE A CAMARGO, BCBA¹

12215 Telegraph Rd, Ste

111 Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670

(562) 252-8500 Email:CARD.CREDENTIALI

NG@CENTER.COM NPI: 1275133258

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45571

KELLY A LEITHEISER,BCBA¹

12215 Telegraph Rd, Ste 111

Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 (562) 252-8500

NPI: 1700359270 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11834103

Santa Fe Springs KRISTI GARFIELD,BCBA¹

12215 Telegraph Rd, Ste 111

Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 (562) 252-8500 NPI: 1477031896 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11829615

NAYELLY B ELIZONDO,BCBA¹

12215 Telegraph Rd, Ste

Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 (562) 252-8500

NPI: 1356939987 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12046647 Office Staff Language(s):

SAMANTHA M MATHEW,BCBA¹

12215 Telegraph Rd, Ste

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 (562) 252-8500 NPI: 1801330766

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11829248

STEPHANIE ROSS,BCBA1

12215 Telegraph Rd, Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 (562) 252-8500

NPI: 1952656365 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1118616

Santa Monica BAHRAM SHABANI,BCBA¹

2730 Wilshire Blvd, Ste 105 Santa Monica, CA 90403 (310) 310-2931 NPI: 1952690414 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-01-0664 Office Staff Language(s): GERMAN

EDGAR S ARTIGA,LCSW1

2509 Pico Blvd, Santa Monica, CA 90405 (310) 392-8636 NPI: 1942312970 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCS19651 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

NOGA KLAIN, BCBA¹

416 San Vincente Blvd, Unit 103

Santa Monica, CA 90402 (310) 692-4229 NPI: 1275887762 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11211428 Office Staff Language(s): HEBREW;RUSSIAN;SIGN LANGUAGES;SPANISH;

CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Sherman Oaks

AARON GOODMAN, BCBA1

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827

NPI: 1760815682 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 11938893 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

AMANDA SISCO,LCSW1

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 210

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880

NPI: 1346893450 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 110293

AMBER NEELY, BCBA1

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423

(818) 986-7827 NPI: 1831463645 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-17251

AMELIA RUSH, BCBA1

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827

NPI: 1619339694 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1-16-21543

Sherman Oaks

AMIT RAWAL, BCBA1

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827

NPI: 1710471362 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44461 Office Staff Language(s):

HINDI

AMY KAWECKI, BCBA1

13400 Riverside Dr, Ste 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 308-6226

NPI: 1497182034 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 11621517 **AMY KAWECKI.BCBA**¹

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423

(818) 986-7827 NPI: 1497182034 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 11621517

ANA ARGUETA, BCBA1

15233 Ventura Blvd, Ste 500 Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (888) 880-9270

NPI: 1144466566 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1-22-62859

Sherman Oaks

ANDREW C AFSHIN,BCBA¹

13400 Riverside Dr, Ste 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 308-6226 NPI: 1770985657 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 1-17-25210

ANGELA

FULGENCIO, BCBA¹

14148 Magnolia Blvd, Ste 103

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 933-3700

NPI: 1144847591 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-32475

Office Staff Language(s): TAGALOG

ASHLEE FUENTES, BCBA1

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827

NPI: 1821506767 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11728559

BRENT PERRY, BCBA¹

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827

NPI: 1578836110 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-13858 Sherman Oaks

BRYNN THOMAS, BCBA1

15478 Ventura Blvd, Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (844) 322-7483

Email:BILLING@ABRITE.O

RG

NPI: 1598298309 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-24270

CAMILLA C KNOESS.BCBA¹

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827

NPI: 1164709457 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18092

CARMEN E MARTINEZ,BCBA¹

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827

Email:CREDENTIALING@S

TAROFCA.COM NPI: 1306272315 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44438 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Sherman Oaks CHARLENE L JORDAN,BCBA¹ 13400 Riverside Drive, Ste

108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827

NPI: 1720237027 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11934718

CHRISTINA A CARLETON,LPCC¹

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 210

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880

Email:contact@apextherapy group.com

NPI: 1225550163
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 107744

CLAUDIA ARREGUIN,BCBA¹

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1992139042 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11520966

CODY NEWMAN, BCBA¹

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1861131310

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12259037 Sherman Oaks CORINNE N GRILLO,BCBA¹

14148 Magnolia Blvd, Ste 103

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423

(818) 933-3700

Email:credentialing@ababuil Cultural Competence dinablocks.com Training Completed: 1

NPI: 1326503350 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11833934

DANIEL MENDOZA, BCBA1

15233 Ventura Blvd, Ste 500 Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (888) 880-9270

Email:INFO@BUTTERFLYE License No: 1-12-12270

FFECTS.COM NPI: 1699210997 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11624542

DANIELLE SHEEHY,BCBA¹

13400 Riverside Dr, Ste 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 308-6226 NPI: 1932461514

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1073932 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

DANIELLE SHEEHY, BCBA¹ 13400 Riverside Drive, Ste

108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423

(818) 986-7827 NPI: 1932461514 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1073932 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN **Sherman Oaks**

DANIELLE SIMS,BCBA¹

14148 Magnolia Blvd, Ste 103

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 933-3700 NPI: 1184071557

Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18418

DESIREE VILLEC, BCBA¹

15233 Ventura Blvd, Ste 500 Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (888) 880-9270 NPI: 1902246440

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-12-12270

ELAZAR TEHRANI, PsyD1

14135 Riverside Dr, Unit 1 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 439-9848 NPI: 1346786597

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 28780

ELENA GHARIBIAN,LMFT¹

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 210

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880 NPI: 1548990062 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 141183

Sherman Oaks ELIZABETH

JORDAN,BCBA¹ 15300 Ventura Blvd, Ste

503a

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (619) 795-9925

Email:contracting@mebefam

ily.com

NPI: 1538556535 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11417479 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ERIKA CARTER,LMFT¹

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste

210

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880 NPI: 1457812935 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 129016 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ERIKA DU BELLIER, BCBA1

13636 Ventura Blvd, Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 824-5420

Email:erika.db@bigsolutions.linfo

NPI: 1336489293 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-12-11599

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Sherman Oaks GESBY M ALVAREZ,BCBA¹

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423

(818) 986-7827 NPI: 1689133506 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11938400

GINGER WILSON RAABE,BCBA¹

15478 Ventura Blvd, Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (844) 322-7483 Email:BILLING@AVRITE.C

OR

NPI: 1841536596 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-03-1467

GUSTAVO GUZZETTI,BCBA¹

13400 Riverside Dr, Ste 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 308-6226 NPI: 1861826984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11518208 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Sherman Oaks GUSTAVO GUZZETTI,BCBA¹

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1861826984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11518208 Office Staff Language(s):

HAILEY HOLMAN, BCBA1

SPANISH: CASTILIAN

15233 Ventura Blvd, Ste 500 Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (888) 880-9270 NPI: 1346916038 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12150834

13400 Riverside Dr. Ste 209

HANI HAZIM, BCBA1

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 308-6226 NPI: 1275188633 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11829554 Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC

HANI HAZIM, BCBA1

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1275188633 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11829554 Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC

Sherman Oaks

HANNAH MENDELSOHN,BCBA¹

15300 Ventura Blvd, Ste 503a

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (619) 795-9925

Email:CONTRACTING@ME BEFAMILY.COM

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11520779

HERMAN MARINERO, BCBA¹

NPI: 1225495492

13400 Riverside Dr, Ste 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 308-6226 NPI: 1457856569 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11829548 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

HERMAN MARINERO,BCBA¹

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1457856569 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11829548 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Sherman Oaks JAMES ALFRED BORGARDT,LMFT¹

4419 Van Nuys Blvd, Ste 305

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403

(310) 968-6648

Email:THERAPY@BOGARD

T.COM

NPI: 1053435578 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC46040

JASMINE MCCASKEY,BCBA¹

15233 Ventura Blvd, Ste 500 Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (888) 880-9270 Email:credentialing@butterfl yeffects.com NPI: 1275049090 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-38553

JOHN X GASPAR,LMFT¹

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 210

210 Sherman Oaks, CA 91403

(424) 218-9880 Email:contact@apextherapy

group.com

NPI: 1134622640 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 98738

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Sherman Oaks JONATHAN R SIMONS,LMFT1

4910 Van Nuys Blvd, Ste 306

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (818) 981-2050 NPI: 1790737120 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: G30302

KAGZIS MOHAMMED, LCSW1

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 210

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880

NPI: 1366937757 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 107568

KAITLYN MORRIS, BCBA1

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1740614171 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 12147259

KALEY A MANIERRE, LMFT¹

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 210

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880

Email:contact@apextherapy group.com

NPI: 1184145146 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 108168

Sherman Oaks KARINNA TORRES¹

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 210

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880

NPI: 1255858486 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 105105

KATHLEEN D LEE.BCBA1

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827

NPI: 1619454725 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48859

KATHRYN M DAVIS,LCSW1 4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste

210

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880

NPI: 1487133195 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 110970

KAUR DAMANJOT, BCBA1

15233 Ventura Blvd, Ste 500 LAURA Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (888) 880-9270 NPI: 1386292316

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12262521

Sherman Oaks

KAYLA PACE, BCBA1

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1497256036

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11934604

KELSEY MCCUBBIN,BCBA1

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423

(818) 986-7827 NPI: 1598273435 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11728511

KRISTEN WALLIS.LMFT1

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 210

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880

NPI: 1912322140 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 101201

HERNANDEZ, PsyD1

14148 Magnolia Blvd, Ste 103

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 933-3700

Email:LHERNANDEZ@IAB

A.COM

NPI: 1649302324 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 25001 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Sherman Oaks

LEAH C STRYER,LMFT¹

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880 NPI: 1326693508 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

LESLIE Z MUNGUIA.LPCC1

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste

License No: 130885

210

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880

NPI: 1801333489 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 123777

LINDA E FUJINO.LPCC1

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste

210

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880

Email:contact@apextherapy

group.com

NPI: 1134762677 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 131529

LINDA GRANADOS, BCBA¹

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste

108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423

(818) 986-7827 NPI: 1629554688 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11831030 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Sherman Oaks LYDIA CASTILLO, BCBA1

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1760952451 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

MARIA E RAMIREZ.BCBA1 15300 Ventura Blvd, Ste

License No: 1-20-45149

503a Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (619) 795-9925 NPI: 1508341611 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11831617 Office Staff Language(s):

MARIYA GRYUNSHPAN, BCBA1

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

13400 Riverside Drive. Ste 108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1255763736 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11416742 Office Staff Language(s):

MARLEE C MARTENS,LCSW1

RUSSIAN

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 210 Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880 NPI: 1164197588 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No

License No: 116299

Sherman Oaks

MELISSA L DISTEL, BCBA¹ 15233 Ventura Blvd, Ste 500

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (888) 880-9270 NPI: 1629678115 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-55519

MICHELLE ROWLEY.BCBA1

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (888) 880-9270 FFECTS.COM NPI: 1053884536 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 1-18-34091 MILAGROS ZEA.BCBA1

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1407377989 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1095247

NANCY Y PINEDA, BCBA1

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1366901597 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 1-22-60698

Sherman Oaks

NATALIE RING, BCBA1 13400 Riverside Drive, Ste

108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1801359476 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11935582

NATHALIE J 15233 Ventura Blvd, Ste 500 VALDEZ,LPCC¹

4940 Van Nuys Blvd, Ste Email:INFO@BUTTERFLYE Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (818) 501-5686 Email:jacqueline.calhoun@ai Cultural Competence dshealth.org NPI: 1285193383 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN **NEENA**

License No: 25471

GARNEPUDI, BCBA1 15233 Ventura Blvd, Ste 500 Training Completed: No Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (888) 880-9270 NPI: 1255746624 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11416039 Office Staff Language(s): HINDI

NICOLE GURALNIK, BCBA1

15300 Ventura Blvd, Ste

503a Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (619) 795-9925 NPI: 1598427536 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 12041865

Sherman Oaks

NICOLE TEHRANI, LPCC1 4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880 NPI: 1649766700 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 134169

NONIA

ZARGARIAN, BCBA1

15233 Ventura Blvd, Ste 500 Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (888) 880-9270 NPI: 1497390157 Training Completed: No

License No: 1-21-51233 PAOLA AVELAR, BCBA1

13400 Riverside Drive. Ste

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423

108 209

(818) 986-7827 NPI: 1407197098 Cultural Competence License No: BCBA11313125 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PATRICIA JAIME, BCBA1 13400 Riverside Drive, Ste

108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423

(818) 986-7827

NPI: 1740899392 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11939386 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Sherman Oaks RANDI L MADEIROS,BCBA¹ 15478 Ventura Blvd,

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (844) 322-7483 NPI: 1861931297 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-04-1495

RAQUEL ROCHON,BCBA¹ 13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1336726850 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-61994

ROBBERT J SCHALEKAMP,LMFT¹

4419 Van Nuys Blvd, Ste 307

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (310) 486-5760

p@MSN.com NPI: 1285799494 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFT37735 Office Staff Language(s): DUTCH; FLEMISH

ROBYN L SEVIGNY,LMFT¹ 4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 210

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880 NPI: 1477023232

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 120930

Sherman Oaks ROSHANAK GOSTARYFARD,BCBA¹

13400 Riverside Dr, Ste 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 308-6226 NPI: 1477259521 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

SAREH HAMZAVI,LMFT¹ 4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 210

License No: 12363763

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880

NPI: 1740850973 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 122493

SHANNA MUNOZ,BCBA¹ 13400 Riverside Drive, Ste

108 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1275879645

Email:RobbertJanSchalekam Cultural Competence
p@MSN.com Training Completed: No
NPI: 1285799494 License No: BCBA11211851

SHANNON L WILLIS,BCBA¹

14148 Magnolia Blvd, Ste 103

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 933-3700 NPI: 1801249479 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1-14-15829

Sherman Oaks SHELBY

SCHWINDLER,BCBA¹

15300 Ventura Blvd, Ste 503a

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (619) 795-9925

Email:contracting@mebefam NPI: 1184150955

ily.com

NPI: 1760879936 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11518479

SHIRIN GHESSER,BCBA¹ 5121 Van Nuys Blvd, Ste 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (818) 538-7940

Email:sghesser@qbssocal.c

om

NPI: 1255759916 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11415106

SILVIA MONZON,BCBA1

13400 Riverside Dr, Ste 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 308-6226 NPI: 1205548500

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-62803

SILVIA MONZON,BCBA¹ 13400 Riverside Drive, Ste

108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423

(818) 986-7827 NPI: 1205548500 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-62803 Sherman Oaks STEPHANIE A AGUAYO,BCBA¹

14148 Magnolia Blvd, Ste

103

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 933-3700

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 1-22-60114

STEPHANIE MURGUIA,BCBA¹

15233 Ventura Blvd, Ste 500 Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (888) 880-9270 NPI: 1902402282

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12363764

SUSAN RISCHALL,BCBA¹ 13400 Riverside Drive, Ste

108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1336485085 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA1118153 **TALEEN HANOUN,BCBA**¹

13400 Riverside Dr, Ste 209 Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 308-6226 NPI: 1588379036 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 12363531

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Sherman Oaks

TALEEN HANOUN, BCBA1

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827 NPI: 1588379036 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 12363531

TAYLOR FEHRMAN,LCSW¹

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 210

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 (424) 218-9880

Email:contact@ApexTherap

yGroup.com NPI: 1013433002 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 113800

TERESA ORTH,LMFT1

4401 Sepulveda Blvd, Ste 210

Sherman Oaks, CA 91403

(424) 218-9880 NPI: 1255941654 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 121863

TIFFANY FERNANDO,BCBA¹

13400 Riverside Drive, Ste 108 209

Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 (818) 986-7827

NPI: 1205372943 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11726694

South El Monte SHIRLEY SOTELO,LCSW¹

10408 Vacco St. Ste A

South El Monte, CA 91733 (626) 398-6300 NPI: 1063778199 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: LCSW63739

South Pasadena

CARA L STEARNS ENTZ,BCBA¹

1101 Fremont Ave, Ste 101 South Pasadena, CA 91030 (818) 937-0882 NPI: 1477889095

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 32183

ELENA M SANCHEZ.LCSW¹

1605 Hope St, Ste 350 South Pasadena, CA 91030 (626) 414-5606 NPI: 1225380488

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 79902

LAUREN M STOCKLY,LMFT¹

1605 Hope St, Ste 350 South Pasadena, CA 91030 (626) 414-5606 NPI: 1104240142 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 71707

South Pasadena

RAQUEL B

PIZANO-HAZAMA,LCSW1

625 Fair Oaks Ave, Ste 374 South Pasadena, CA 91030 (626) 786-0341 NPI: 1649220559 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW16131 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SALLY L TORRENS, BCBA¹

1101 Fremont Ave, Ste 101 South Pasadena, CA 91030 (818) 937-0882 NPI: 1750613899 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/8/4006

Sun Valley

SANDRA A GUERRERO.LCSW¹

7223 N Fair Ave, Sun Valley, CA 91352 (818) 432-4400 NPI: 1407084965 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW71392 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SANDRA A GUERRERO,LCSW¹

7223 Fair Ave, Sun Valley, CA 91352 (818) 365-8086 NPI: 1407084965 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW71392 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Sylmar

RAHA TABANKIA,LCSW1

13356 Eldridge Ave, Sylmar, CA 91342 (818) 362-6182 NPI: 1710273792 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW62908

Tarzana

ALEX MELKUMIAN,LMFT¹

18646 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1710135090 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 50669 Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN

ALEX MELKUMIAN, LMFT1

18700 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 966-1051 NPI: 1710135090 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 50669 Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN

ANDREEA GENDREAU,LMFT¹

18646 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1699063719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 88183 Office Staff Language(s): ROMANIAN; MOLDAVIAN; MOLDOVAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

ANDREEA GENDREAU,LMFT¹ 18700 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 966-1051 NPI: 1699063719 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 88183 Office Staff Language(s):

Tarzana

ARLIN ADWANI,LMFT1

MOLDOVAN

18646 Oxnard St.

ROMANIAN; MOLDAVIAN;

Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-1051 Email:patientacc@tarzanact.

org

NPI: 1740755479 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 122850

BENJAMIN M GONZALEZ,BCBA¹

5554 Reseda Blvd, Ste 203 Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 705-5522 NPI: 1528332178 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11833608

BITA GHATAN, BCBA¹

5554 Reseda Blvd, Ste 203 Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 705-5522 NPI: 1023398245 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11314966

Tarzana DESIREE GONZALEZ LONG,LMFT1

18646 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1841202066 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 47138

DESIREE GONZALEZ LONG,LMFT¹

18700 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 966-1051 NPI: 1841202066 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 47138

DOLORES ALVAREZ,BCBA¹

Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 705-5522 NPI: 1952892218 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48113 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

5554 Reseda Blvd, Ste 203

EVA TAUBER,LCSW1

18646 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1851488100 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11765 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Tarzana

EVA TAUBER, LCSW¹

18700 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 966-1051 NPI: 1851488100 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11765 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

HEATHER ERKEL, LMFT¹

18700 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 966-1051 NPI: 1942463310 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 78636

HONEY B DARDASHTI.LMFT¹

18700 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 966-1051 NPI: 1871612929 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 48897

JAMES ALFRED BORGARDT,LMFT¹

18401 Burbank Blvd, Ste 210

Tarzana, CA 91356 (310) 968-6648

Email:THERAPY@BOGARD NPI: 1265565303

T.COM

NPI: 1053435578 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC46040

Tarzana

JESSICA LASATER, PsyD1

18700 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 966-1051 NPI: 1467885277 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 32251

JORDAN BANKS,BCBA¹ 5554 Reseda Blvd. Ste 203

Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 705-5522 Email:credentialing@ababuil dingbolocks.com NPI: 1104451582 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12041383

FAROESE;SPANISH; CASTILIAN

KAREN L WIENER, LMFT1

Office Staff Language(s):

18646 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1265565303 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC42683

KAREN L WIENER,LMFT¹ 18700 Oxnard St,

Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 966-1051 NPI: 1265565303 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFC42683

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

<u>Tarzana</u>

KATE M BURGETT, LMFT¹

 18646 Oxnard St,
 AGOSTIN,PHD

 Tarzana, CA 91356
 18700 Oxnard Strazana, CA 91

 Email:credentialing@tarzana
 (818) 966-1051

tc.ora

NPI: 1427593821 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT139586

KRYSTAL FOUNTAINE, BCBA1

5554 Reseda Blvd, Ste 203
Tarzana, CA 91356
(818) 705-5522
Email:credentialing@ababuil
dingbolocks.com
NPI: 1811131014
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 1-16-23131
Office Staff Language(s):
FAROESE;SPANISH;

MARIA AVEDISSIAN,LMFT¹

CASTILIAN

18646 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1356969109 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 134172 Office Staff Language(s): ARABIC;ARMENIAN

Tarzana MICHAEL D AGOSTIN,PHD¹

18700 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 966-1051 NPI: 1851424345 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY24187 Office Staff Language(s): GERMAN

MIMI CURTIS, PHD1

18646 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1609959733 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY7452 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PHILIP ADLER, PHD1

18646 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1962635045 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 26328

PHILIP ADLER, PHD1

18700 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 966-1051 NPI: 1962635045 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 26328

Tarzana

RAEYANNE EVANGELIO,BCBA¹

5554 Reseda Blvd, Ste 203 Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 705-5522 NPI: 1124599865 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45659 Office Staff Language(s): TAGALOG

SANDRA A GUERRERO.LCSW¹

18646 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1407084965 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW71392 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SANDRA A GUERRERO,LCSW¹

18700 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 966-1051 NPI: 1407084965 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW71392 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SARAH SCHWARTZ,PHD¹

18646 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1083927651 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY23574

Tarzana

SARAH SCHWARTZ,PHD¹

18700 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 966-1051 NPI: 1083927651 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY23574

SHERRY WINSTON.LMFT1

18646 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1245568914 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 38804

TANAZ ROOFIAN, BCBA1

5554 Reseda Blvd, Ste 203 Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 705-5522 Email:CREDENTIALING@A BABUILDINGBOLOCKS.CO

NPI: 1568854644
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 38949
Office Staff Language(s):
FAROESE;SPANISH;
CASTILIAN

TIMOTHY PETERSEN,PHD¹

18700 Oxnard St, Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 966-1051 NPI: 1104070119 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY19159

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Tarzana TONYA KING,LPCC1 18646 Oxnard St. Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-1051

NPI: 1831749498 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 131855

WILLIE HARRIS, LCSW1

18646 Oxnard St. Tarzana, CA 91356 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1346736212 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 101365

Torrance

ALBERT G POTASH.LMFT¹

24050 Madison St, Ste 202 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 463-6638 Email:ALBERTPOTASH@ya

hoo.com NPI: 1700958774

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFT18530

ALEJANDRA TORRES, BCBA1

21143 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste

407

Torrance, CA 90503 (310) 320-5856 NPI: 1831453406 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1073344 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Torrance

AMY JIMENEZ, BCBA1

2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410

Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 406-1500 NPI: 1922596287 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12260534

ANAHITA P RENNER.BCBA1

21250 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste 500

Torrance, CA 90503 (800) 576-0744 NPI: 1275896607

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1041573

ANGELIQUE BORDEN, BCBA1

23740 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste 104

Torrance, CA 90505 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1023582467 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12257760

ANTHONY FAGER.BCBA1

2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 406-1500 Email:rrodriguez@baetherap v.com

NPI: 1164180857

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA12154957 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Torrance **BRITTANY M**

MERCED, BCBA1 2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 406-1500 NPI: 1801362074

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-32674

BRITTNEY KEELER.BCBA¹

Torrance, CA 90502 (310) 527-7300 NPI: 1265789101 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1121405

CHRISTINA M KOWAN.BCBA1

18808 Cerise Ave. Torrance, CA 90504 (310) 251-4876 NPI: 1043699903 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18691

CYNTHIA L CAMPBELL.LMFT¹

24050 Madison St. Ste 104 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 378-3355 Email:ccampbellmft@verizo n.net

NPI: 1588766984 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: MFT28939

Torrance

DUBIS I GODINEZ, BCBA¹ 23740 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste

Torrance, CA 90505 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1538706932 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12259801

ELAINE HERRERA.LMFT1

20101 Hamiton Ave, Ste 100 20101 Hamilton Ave, Ste

120

Torrance, CA 90502 (310) 527-7300 NPI: 1700151289 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 45291 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ELAINE HERRERA, LMFT¹

23842 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste 100 101

Torrance, CA 90505 (424) 999-2990 NPI: 1700151289 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 45291 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

EMILY SCHAFER, LMFT¹

25202 Crenshaw Blvd, Ste

220

Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 947-2478

Email:jonws542@peoplepc.c

NPI: 1356495220 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: MFC28708

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Torrance ESMERALDA HERNANDEZ JACKIE L SANCHEZ, BCBA1

2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 406-1500 Email:RRODRIGUEZ@BAE THERAPY.COM

NPI: 1538747563 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-57887 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

FREDDY A GAVARRETE, BCBA1

23740 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste 104

Torrance, CA 90505 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1578157194 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12259530

HEIDI G MONTAGUE, BCBA1

2909 Oregon Ct, Ste A-1 Torrance, CA 90503 (310) 320-1333 NPI: 1821355306 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 1/7/3529

Torrance CRAWFORD, BCBA1

23842 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste 100 101

Torrance, CA 90505 (424) 999-2990

Email:jcrawford@speechass ociates.com

NPI: 1518331792 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-17-28227

JEANETTE LEPE.BCBA1

2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 406-1500 NPI: 1205477494 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-54720

JESSICA BARISH, BCBA1

21250 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste 500

Torrance, CA 90503 (800) 576-0744 Email:ycordova@easyspeec

h.org

NPI: 1871838987 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-12-11886

JUSTIN A OREFICE, BCBA1

21250 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste 500

Torrance, CA 90503 (800) 576-0744 NPI: 1225420235 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11312920

Torrance

KAREN L DASTRUP, LMFT

18411 Crenshaw Blvd, Ste

Torrance, CA 90504 (310) 276-9181 Email:KAREND@DASRTU

P.COM

NPI: 1497099535 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 37461

KAREN NOHELTY, BCBA1

20101 Hamilton Ave, Ste 120

Torrance, CA 90502 (310) 527-7300 NPI: 1811260474 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1073282

KENTON LANE, LMFT¹

24050 Madison St. Ste 100r Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 968-1608 NPI: 1396034146 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: MFC43381

KEVIN D MAMON.BCBA1

2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 406-1500 NPI: 1720695265 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12259169

Torrance

KRIS JONES, BCBA1

2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 406-1500 Email:RRODRIGUEZ@BAE

THERAPY.COM NPI: 1861043887 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12261715

KRISTA GIBERT, BCBA1

2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 406-1500 NPI: 1134690332 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12258700

LAUREN A HUNT, BCBA1

21250 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste

500

Torrance, CA 90503 (800) 576-0744 NPI: 1730571746 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11417855

LUZ E LOPEZ.BCBA1

2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 406-1500 Email:rrodrriguez@baethera

pv.com

NPI: 1962039529 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12260991

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

357 Van Ness Way, Ste 90

Torrance, CA 90501

104

(855) 223-7123
NPI: 1487296000
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 1-19-40460
VANESSA
OCAMPO,BCBA¹
2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410
Torrance, CA 90505
(310) 406-1500
Email:RRODRIGUEZ@BAE
THERAPY COM THERAPY.COM NPI: 1881251254 **Cultural Competence**

License No: 12363665 2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 406-1500 NPI: 1134793490

Training Completed: No

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12157336

Molina Mental Health Providers

Torrance MELISSA MCKAY, BCBA1

2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410 Torrance, CA 90505 (424) 445-6964 NPI: 1104416106 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 0

MELVA TRAVIS, BCBA1 2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410

Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 406-1500 NPI: 1588282677 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-47181

NAYELLY B ELIZONDO, BCBA1

23842 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste 100 101

Torrance, CA 90505 (424) 999-2990 NPI: 1356939987 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12046647 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

NELLY VILLA.BCBA1

23740 Hawthorne Blvd. Ste 104

Torrance, CA 90505 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1760034896 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-36488

Torrance

PAULINA E OCHOA, BCBA1

2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410 Torrance, CA 90505 (310) 406-1500 Email:mariarodriguez@baet herapy.com NPI: 1417464025 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11934848

PAULINA E OCHOA, BCBA¹

2780 Skypark Dr, Ste 410 Torrance, CA 90505 (424) 445-6964 Email:mariarodriguez@baet herapy.com NPI: 1417464025 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

RYAN L RENNER, BCBA1

License No: 11934848

21250 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste 500

Torrance, CA 90503 (800) 576-0744 NPI: 1932462363 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1096484

SABRINA MARASOVICH, BCBA1

21143 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste 407 Torrance, CA 90503 (310) 320-5856 NPI: 1740544121 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1106948 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Torrance

SABRINA TOOMA, BCBA1

20101 Hamiton Ave. Ste 100 JOHNSON, BCBA1 Torrance, CA 90502 (310) 527-7300 NPI: 1336414994 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8422

SABRINA TOOMA, BCBA1 23842 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste

100 101 Torrance, CA 90505 (424) 999-2990 NPI: 1336414994 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8422

SARAH S MACKINNON, BCBA1

21250 Hawthorne Blvd, Ste 500 Torrance, CA 90503

(800) 576-0744 NPI: 1639535636 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-19407 Office Staff Language(s):

SIMONE PRESLEY, BCBA1

KOREAN

20101 Hamiton Ave, Ste 100 VIRGINIA DAY, BCBA¹ Torrance, CA 90502 (310) 527-7300 NPI: 1679017883 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-41652

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Valencia Tujunga Valencia Valencia AMELIA RUSH, BCBA1 BRENT PERRY, BCBA1 **CHARLES B CHARLENE L** WASSERMAN, PHD1 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste JORDAN, BCBA1 7660 Wyngate St, 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220 Tujunga, CA 91042 Valencia, CA 91355 Valencia, CA 91355 220 (818) 352-1454 (661) 254-7086 (661) 254-7086 Valencia, CA 91355 NPI: 1659361731 NPI: 1619339694 NPI: 1578836110 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1720237027 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No License No: PSY5722 License No: 1-16-21543 License No: 1-13-13858 Training Completed: No License No: 11934718 AMIT RAWAL.BCBA1 **CAMILLA C** Valencia AARON GOODMAN, BCBA1 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste KNOESS, BCBA1 **CHRISTINA** HESSELBROCK,LCSW1 220 28245 Ave Crocker, Ste 200 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 28245 Avenue Crocker. Ste Valencia, CA 91355 Valencia, CA 91355 220 (661) 254-7086 (661) 254-7086 220 Valencia, CA 91355 NPI: 1710471362 NPI: 1164709457 Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 **Cultural Competence** (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1760815682 Cultural Competence NPI: 1427189232 Training Completed: No Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** License No: 1-20-44461 License No: 1-15-18092 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No License No: 11938893 Office Staff Language(s): **CAMILLA C** License No: LCSW24680 HINDI Office Staff Language(s): KNOESS, BCBA1 SPANISH; CASTILIAN AMY KAWECKI, BCBA1 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste **CLAUDIA** ARREGUIN, BCBA1 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220 **ALYSHA R** 220 Valencia, CA 91355 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste SARDELLA,LMFT¹ (661) 254-7086 220 Valencia, CA 91355 23822 Valencia Blvd, Ste NPI: 1164709457 Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 204 NPI: 1497182034 **Cultural Competence** (661) 254-7086 Valencia, CA 91355 Training Completed: No NPI: 1992139042 **Cultural Competence** (323) 204-8111 License No: 1-15-18092 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1629159439 License No: 11621517 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence CARMEN E** License No: BCBA11520966 Training Completed: No MARTINEZ.BCBA1 ASHLEE FUENTES, BCBA1 License No: MFC38049 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste CODY NEWMAN, BCBA1 220 220 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste AMBER NEELY, BCBA1 Valencia, CA 91355 220 Valencia, CA 91355 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste (661) 254-7086 (661) 254-7086 Valencia, CA 91355 220 NPI: 1821506767 Email:CREDENTIALING@S (661) 254-7086 Valencia, CA 91355 TAROFCA.COM NPI: 1861131310 **Cultural Competence** (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1306272315 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence**

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

License No: 1-20-44438

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Training Completed: No

License No: 12259037

License No: 11728559

NPI: 1831463645

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

License No: 1-14-17251

Valencia CYNTHIA SEYERLE,LMFT 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220 Valencia CA 91355

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1700222692 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFT52710

DANIELLE SHEEHY, BCBA¹ 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1932461514 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1073932 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

DIANA M LOPEZ,BCBA¹

25115 Avenue Stanford, Ste 100 Valencia, CA 91355

(818) 241-6780 NPI: 1982037412 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726733

DIANA MONROY,BCBA1

25115 Avenue Stanford, Valencia, CA 91355 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1548648009 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-18254

Valencia

GABRIEL MORENO, BCBA¹ 25134 Rye Canyon Loop,

Ste 270
Valencia, CA 91355
(661) 843-1901
NPI: 1477975449
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 1-13-13660
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

GESBY M ALVAREZ,BCBA¹

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220 Valencia, CA 91355

(661) 254-7086 NPI: 1689133506 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11938400

GUSTAVO GUZZETTI,BCBA¹

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220 Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086

NPI: 1861826984 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11518208 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

<u>Valencia</u>

GWENDOLYN KUBOTA,BCBA¹

25115 Ave Stanford,

Valencia, CA 91355 (855) 295-3276 Email:CREDENTIALING@B HWCARES.COM NPI: 1437711066 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

HANI HAZIM,BCBA¹

License No: 11936697

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1275188633 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11829554 Office Staff Language(s):

HERMAN MARINERO,BCBA¹

ARABIC

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220 Valencia, CA 91355

(661) 254-7086 NPI: 1457856569 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11829548 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

IRIS J ALVAREZ, BCBA1

25115 Avenue Stanford, Valencia, CA 91355 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1154677565 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-16232

Valencia

JOHN SABA,BCBA¹

25134 Rye Canyon Loop, Ste 270 Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 843-1901 NPI: 1811369747 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 35042

JOLIE WILLIAMS, BCBA1

28245 Ave Crocker, Ste 200 Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1124256516 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-23481

KAITLYN MORRIS, BCBA1

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste

220

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1740614171 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12147259

KATELYNN HUSCHER,BCBA¹

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste

220

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1124758636 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12259744

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Valencia Valencia KATHLEEN D LEE, BCBA1 KRYSTA D RUSSO, BCBA1 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220 220 Valencia, CA 91355 Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1811529860 NPI: 1619454725 **Cultural Competence** Cultural Competence Training Completed: No Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48859 License No: 1-19-39612 KAYLA PACE.BCBA1 LAUREN J 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste JACOBS,BCBA1 220 25115 Avenue Stanford, Ste Valencia, CA 91355 100 (661) 254-7086 Valencia, CA 91355 NPI: 1497256036 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1396210795 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** License No: 11934604 Training Completed: No License No: 11832096 KEITH BERGER, BCBA1 27907 Smyth Dr, Ste 101 LEA LORA.BCBA1 Valencia, CA 91355 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste (661) 843-1901 220 NPI: 1811494172 Valencia, CA 91355 **Cultural Competence** (661) 254-7086 Training Completed: No NPI: 1548656069 License No: 11829411 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No **KELSEY**

MCCUBBIN, BCBA1

Valencia, CA 91355

(661) 254-7086

NPI: 1598273435

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

License No: 11728511

220

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste

License No: BCBA11416347 LINDA GRANADOS.BCBA1 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220 Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1629554688 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11831030

Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Valencia Valencia LYDIA CASTILLO, BCBA1 MILAGROS ZEA, BCBA1 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste Valencia, CA 91355 Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1760952451 NPI: 1407377989 **Cultural Competence Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45149 License No: 1095247 Office Staff Language(s): MARIA ALBELAIS.BCBA1 SPANISH; CASTILIAN 25134 Rye Canyon Loop, Ste 270 NANCY Y PINEDA, BCBA¹ Valencia, CA 91355 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste (661) 843-1901 220 NPI: 1780148866 Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No NPI: 1366901597 License No: BCBA11834047 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No **MARIYA** License No: 1-22-60698 GRYUNSHPAN.BCBA1 NATALIE RING, BCBA1 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste Valencia, CA 91355 220 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1255763736

28245 Ave Crocker, Ste 200

Valencia, CA 91355

(661) 254-7086

NPI: 1326470618

Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No

License No: 11726461

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 **Cultural Competence** NPI: 1801359476 Training Completed: No **Cultural Competence** License No: BCBA11416742 Training Completed: No Office Staff Language(s): License No: 11935582 **RUSSIAN** NICOLAS GUZMAN, BCBA1 MELISSA LINCOLN, BCBA1

25115 Avenue Stanford, Valencia, CA 91355 (818) 241-6780 Email:info@lumarytherapy.c NPI: 1497399950 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12041563 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Valencia NORMA A

RAMIREZ,BCBA¹

25115 Avenue Stanford, Ste 100

Valencia, CA 91355 (818) 241-6780 NPI: 1992364335 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-17378 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

PAOLA AVELAR, BCBA1

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1407197098 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11313125 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PATRICIA JAIME, BCBA¹

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1740899392 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11939386 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

RAHA TABANKIA,LCSW1

23763 Valencia Blvd, Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 287-1551 NPI: 1710273792 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: LCSW62908

Valencia RAQUEL ROCHON,BCBA¹

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1336726850 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-61994

RICARDO P GODINA,BCBA¹

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1598199739 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12042585

ROMAN M SHAIN, LMFT1

27201 Tourney Rd, Ste 200h Valencia, CA 91355 (855) 284-7483

Email:SUPPORT@THRIVE WORKS.COM

NPI: 1134250467 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 39885

SAMANTHA R SHAVER,BCBA¹

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste

220

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1295222040 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11829683

Valencia SHANA WILLIAMS,BCBA¹

27907 Smyth Dr, Valencia, CA 91355 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1942612122 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 145792

SHANNA MUNOZ,BCBA¹ 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste

220

Molina Mental Health Providers

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1275879645 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11211851

SILVIA MONZON,BCBA¹

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1205548500 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-62803

STEFANY AYALA,BCBA¹

25134 Rye Canyon Loop, Ste 270 Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 843-1901

NPI: 1669937363 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11833709 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Valencia SUSAN RISCHALL,BCBA¹ 28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste

220 Valencia, CA 91355

(661) 254-7086 NPI: 1336485085 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1118153

TALEEN HANOUN, BCBA1

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste 220

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086

NPI: 1588379036 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12363531

TIFFANY FERNANDO.BCBA¹

28245 Ave Crocker, Ste 200 Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1205372943 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

TIFFANY

FERNANDO,BCBA1

License No: 11726694

28245 Avenue Crocker, Ste

220

Valencia, CA 91355 (661) 254-7086 NPI: 1205372943 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11726694

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Valley Village AMBER WINTER,BCBA¹

12660 Riverside Dr, Ste 305 Valley Village, CA 91607 (747) 254-1154

Email:CARD.Credentialing@

center.COM
NPI: 1417605635
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 12258486

AMY FARRELL, BCBA1

12660 Riverside Dr, Ste 305 Valley Village, CA 91607 (747) 254-1154 Email:CARD.CREDENTIALI NG@CENTERFORAUTISM.

COM

NPI: 1770118283 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-60627

CRYSTAL AMEZCUA,BCBA¹

12660 Riverside Dr, Ste 305 Valley Village, CA 91607 (747) 254-1154 NPI: 1659815199 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11623487 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Valley Village JOANN DE

VIRGILIO,BCBA¹

12660 Riverside Dr, Ste 305 Valley Village, CA 91607 (747) 254-1154 Email:CARD.CREDENTIALI NG@CENTERFORAUTISM. COM

NPI: 1619442720 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-42475

KYLEE M SCHAEFER,BCBA¹

5352 Laurel Canyon Blvd, Ste 100 Valley Village, CA 91607 (747) 254-1154 NPI: 1033628086 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-32778

LUCIA A SERRANO, BCBA¹ 5352 Laurel Canyon Blvd,

Ste 100 12501 Chandler
Valley Village, CA 91607 102
(747) 254-1154 Valley Village, C
Email:s.thomas@centerforau (818) 915-4346
tism.com NPI: 155837213
NPI: 1538680608 Cultural Compe

Training Completed: No License No: 1-17-26738 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Cultural Competence

Valley Village NAYELLY B ELIZONDO, BCBA¹

12660 Riverside Dr, Ste 305 Valley Village, CA 91607 (747) 254-1154 NPI: 1356939987 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12046647 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

PASTORA GUARDADO.BCBA¹

12660 Riverside Dr, Ste 305
Valley Village, CA 91607
(747) 254-1154
Email:card.credentialing@ce
nterforautism.com
NPI: 1417458852
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No

RONALD L KAUFMAN,PHD¹

License No: 1-21-56805

12501 Chandler Blvd, Ste 102 Valley Village, CA 91607 (818) 915-4346 NPI: 1558372136 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY17178

RONALD L KAUFMAN,PHD¹

644 E Regency St, Ste 102 Valley Village, CA 91607 (818) 915-4346 NPI: 1558372136 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: PSY17178

Valley Village SHULLY SALMAN, PHD¹

12301 Califa St, Valley Village, CA 91607 (310) 500-5193 Email:SHULLYSALMAN@G MAIL.COM NPI: 1558695049 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

Office Staff Language(s): HEBREW

License No: PSY27314

STEPHANIE DAVIS, BCBA1

12660 Riverside Dr, Ste 305 Valley Village, CA 91607 (747) 254-1154

Email:card.credentialing@ce Email:S.Thomas@centerforanterforautism.com utism.com

NPI: 1225540875 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 30293

Van Nuys ALBERTO

BARRAZA, BCBA1

7226 Sepulveda Blvd, Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 235-1414 NPI: 1528528759 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11934512 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Van Nuvs **ALFREDO** ARCINIEGA, BCBA1

7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste 322

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (800) 930-5773 NPI: 1184175507 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11831232 Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH: CASTILIAN ALICE TRUONG, BCBA1

7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste 322

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (800) 930-5773 NPI: 1730644931 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-41363 Office Staff Language(s): **VIETNAMESE**

ALISHA R BROWN, BCBA1 7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste

322 Van Nuys, CA 91406

(800) 930-5773 Email:abrown@dpica.com

NPI: 1982154472 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11622063

ALYSSA BROOKS.BCBA1

16130 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 NPI: 1306204722 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 11728318

Van Nuvs **AMANDA R RIVERA** MARTINEZ, BCBA1

16946 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1194234732 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11727180

ANDREA ARAMBULA, BCBA1

16946 Sherman Way. Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1225462435 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11832066 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ANGELA M RUSSO, BCBA1 7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste

308 Van Nuys, CA 91406 (800) 930-5773

Email:arusso@dpica.com NPI: 1053841858 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 11624693

ANNALEE SCHWARTZ, BCBA1

14546 Hamlin St, Ste 201 Van Nuys, CA 91401 (818) 501-0822 NPI: 1326505975 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11834107

Van Nuvs **ARTHUR A** CAPPILLA, LCSW1

15643 Sherman Way, Ste 430 Van Nuys, CA 91406

(818) 785-9881 Email:ac vc@la.twcbc.com

NPI: 1740335983 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCS10687

ASHLEY FARAG, BCBA1 16946 Sherman Way,

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1467887604 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-13-13935

BASSILI MARINA1

14541 Delano St, Van Nuys, CA 91411 (877) 515-8113 NPI: 1619319100 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 33947

BRITTNEY JOHNSON.BCBA1

16130 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252

Email:credentialing@ican-b.

NPI: 1720461254 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11518616

Van Nuvs BRYAN ROBERTS, BCBA1

16130 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 NPI: 1144837337 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12263022

CARINE GUIRGUIS.BCBA1 16369 Roscoe Blvd, Ste 100

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (855) 223-7123

Email:credentialing@acesab

a.com

NPI: 1346986742
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 1-20-42897
CHARISSE P
BATUGO,BCBA¹
16600 Sherman Wy, Ste 178
Van Nuys, CA 91406
(818) 235-1414
NPI: 1154798114
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No Training Completed: No

License No: 1-15-18642

CHARLENE D HANSEN.BCBA1

16369 Roscoe Blvd. Ste 100 Van Nuys, CA 91406 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1093307639 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-57046

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Van Nuys CHERISH A FOSTER,BCBA¹

16600 Sherman Way, Ste 105 Van Nuys, CA 91406

(818) 991-7722 Email:RHERNANDEZ@QBS

SOCAL.COM NPI: 1447733720 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11833115

CHRISTINA PEREZ.BCBA1

16130 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 Email:admin@ican-b.com NPI: 1598182602 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11414593

CHRISTOPHER MANSKA.BCBA¹

7226 Sepulveda Blvd, Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 235-1414 NPI: 1114448909 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726165

CLAIRE G SERRANO,BCBA¹

7226 Sepulveda Blvd, Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 235-1414 Email:mfeldman@act-works. net NPI: 1447710140

Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 1-20-41682
Office Staff Language(s):
SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Van Nuys

322

DAVID SIVARD,BCBA¹ 7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (800) 930-5773 NPI: 1851889885 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-57688

DIANA DE LA TORRE,BCBA¹

7141 Woodley Ave, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 NPI: 1992232672 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11624568 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

DIANA GONZALES, BCBA1

16130 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 NPI: 1043795891 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11832700 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

DIANA GONZALES, BCBA1

7141 Woodley Ave, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 NPI: 1043795891 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11832700 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Van Nuys

DIANE PEREZ,LCSW1

14624 Sherman Way FI 6, Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-6335 NPI: 1588964365 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW26852 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

DIANE PEREZ,LCSW1

14624 Sherman Wy, 6th FI Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-6335 NPI: 1588964365 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW26852 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

DIANE PEREZ,LCSW¹ 6551 Van Nuys Blvd, Ste

Van Nuys, CA 91401 (818) 765-8656 NPI: 1588964365 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW26852 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

EILEEN LEW, BCBA¹

7226 Sepulveda Blvd,
Van Nuys, CA 91405
(818) 235-1414
NPI: 1770919813
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11829913
Office Staff Language(s):

MANDAR

Van Nuys

ELEN PETROSYAN,BCBA¹ 16600 Sherman Way, Ste

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 991-7722 NPI: 1457065617 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

ELIZABETH MARQUEZ,BCBA¹

License No: 12263199

7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste 322

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (800) 930-5773 NPI: 1225575939 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-24115 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ELVIS ROSALES, LCSW¹

14624 Sherman Way FI 6, Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-6335

Email:elvisrosales88@gmail.

com

NPI: 1700211414 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW88293

ELVIS ROSALES, LCSW1

14624 Sherman Wy, 6th Fl Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-6335

Email:elvisrosales88@gmail.

com

NPI: 1700211414 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW88293

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuys, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Van Nuvs **EMILY VIZCARRA, BCBA**¹

16380 Roscoe Blvd, Ste 100 Van Nuys, CA 91406 (833) 277-3454 Email:INSURANCEOPERAT

IONS@360BHMAIL.COM NPI: 1003372699 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12263153

ERICA E ARIUS, BCBA1 7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste

322

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (800) 930-5773 NPI: 1295090132 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1118740 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH:

CASTILIAN:SWEDISH

ESMERALDA NEVAREZ,LCSW1

7138 Van Nuys Blvd, Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 778-6240 NPI: 1295865798 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW76374

ESMERALDA NEVAREZ,LCSW1

7138 Van Nuys Blvd.

Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 778-6264 NPI: 1295865798 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW76374

Van Nuvs

FELIX A SANCHEZ, BCBA¹

16600 Sherman Way, Ste

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 991-7722 NPI: 1740866433 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12154019

GABRIEL ORTEGA.BCBA1

16130 Sherman Way,

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 Email:admin@ican-b.com NPI: 1396204103 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-47678 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

GIOLETTE N LISENKO TORRES, BCBA1

7141 Woodley Ave, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 NPI: 1679063259 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-37771

GRACIELA GONZALEZ,LCSW1

14624 Sherman Wy, 6th Fl Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 988-6335 NPI: 1316139611 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW28975 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Van Nuvs **GRACIELA** GONZALEZ,LCSW1

6551 Van Nuys Blvd, Ste 201

Van Nuys, CA 91401 (818) 765-8656 NPI: 1316139611 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW28975 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

GUADALUPE TORRES, BCBA1

7226 Sepulveda Blvd, Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 235-1414

Email:gtorres@act-works.net License No: PSY27468

NPI: 1548703861 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11623744 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

GWENDOLYN J ASHOKKUMAR.BCBA1

16369 Roscoe Blvd, Ste 100 Van Nuys, CA 91406 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1710382981 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11416435

INGRID MENDOZA, BCBA1

16600 Sherman Wy, Ste 178 Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 235-1414 NPI: 1063945574 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-17-25093 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Van Nuvs **IRIS M RAYO DE** SELIKTAR, PHD1

14541 Delano St. Van Nuys, CA 91411 (310) 515-8113 NPI: 1275896995 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY27468

IRIS M RAYO DE SELIKTAR, PHD1

14541 Delano St. Van Nuys, CA 91411 (877) 515-8113 NPI: 1275896995
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: PSY27468

JACKIE
STAWINSKI,BCBA¹
16600 Sherman Way, Ste
105
Van Nuys, CA 91406
(818) 991-7722
Email:RHERNANDEZ@QBS
SOCAL COM

SOCAL.COM NPI: 1376805002 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1107317

JANELLE M FLOREZA, BCBA1

16130 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252

Email:credentialing@ican-b.

com

NPI: 1619493848 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-24479

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Van Nuys **JANELLE M** FLOREZA, BCBA1

7141 Woodley Ave, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 Email:credentialing@ican-b.

com

NPI: 1619493848 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-24479

JENNIFER E HOSTER, BCBA1

16946 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1659600666 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11829589 Office Staff Language(s):

JENNIFER FANG.BCBA1

SWEDISH

15643 Sherman Way, Ste 440

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (626) 531-6999 NPI: 1578926291 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-21700

JESSICA N WALTER,LPCC1

7226 Sepulveda Blvd. Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 235-1414 NPI: 1417362179 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11936586

Van Nuvs JILL-HILARY CABELLON, BCBA1

7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste 322

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (800) 930-5773

Email:RGHOSH@AUTISML EARNINGPARTNERS.COM

NPI: 1396262028 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12258950

JOE A HERRERA, BCBA1

7226 Sepulveda Blvd, Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 235-1414 NPI: 1174989362 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-15-20653 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

JOELLE J SANCHEZ, BCBA1

7141 Woodley Ave, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 Email:credentialing@ican-b. com

NPI: 1609375765 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1-23-64911

Van Nuvs

JORGE LEAL, BCBA1 7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (800) 930-5773 NPI: 1245804004 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48822 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JOSE A ZAMUDIO, BCBA1

16130 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 NPI: 1972950640 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-30151 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

JOSE A ZAMUDIO.BCBA1

7141 Woodley Ave, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 NPI: 1972950640 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-30151 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JOSE E CORENA, PHD1

6454 Van Nuys Blvd, Ste 111

Van Nuys, CA 91401 (818) 336-6441 NPI: 1659557965 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: PSY21815 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Van Nuvs

JOSE L DAVILA, BCBA1 16130 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 Email:admin@ican-b.com NPI: 1023309218 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8113 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

JOSE L DAVILA, BCBA1

7141 Woodley Ave. Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 Email:admin@ican-b.com NPI: 1023309218 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8113 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

JUSTIN D RESNICK.BCBA1

16600 Sherman Way, Ste 105

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 991-7722 Email:jresnick@gbssocal.co

NPI: 1356708622 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11521239 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Van Nuys KATHERINE SUAZO, BCBA1

16380 Roscoe Blvd, Ste 100 Van Nuys, CA 91406 (833) 277-3454 NPI: 1386115731 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-59132

KATHERINE WOODHOUSE, BCBA1

7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste Van Nuys, CA 91406

(800) 930-5773 NPI: 1730442237 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1096543

KESJANA CAKE.PSYD1

16946 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1114157567 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 29835 Office Staff Language(s): **ALBANIAN**

LAUREN BISHOP, BCBA1

16600 Sherman Way, Ste 105 Van Nuys, CA 91406

(818) 991-7722 Email:RHERNANDEZ@QBS SOCAL.COM

NPI: 1053745281 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11415563

Van Nuvs LAUREN V FRANCO, BCBA1

16380 Roscoe Blvd, Ste 100 Van Nuys, CA 91406 (833) 277-3454 Email:INSURANCEOPERAT IONS@360BHMAIL.COM NPI: 1265928923 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-30483 Office Staff Language(s): TAGALOG

LEILI ZARBAKHSH.PSYD1

16946 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1548529498 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBAD1041816 SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LILIAN R RIVAS.BCBA1

16130 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 NPI: 1740933274 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-56999 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LILIAN R RIVAS, BCBA1

7141 Woodley Ave. Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 NPI: 1740933274 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-56999 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Van Nuvs

LILIT HAYRAPETYAN, BCBA1

13411 Hartland St. Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 472-5698 NPI: 1083255756 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11938905 Office Staff Language(s): ARMENIAN; RUSSIAN

LUIS F GUERRERO, BCBA1 14546 Hamlin St, Ste 201

Van Nuys, CA 91401 (818) 501-0822 NPI: 1639523111 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1052547 Office Staff Language(s):

LUISA F CANON, BCBA1

14546 Hamlin St, Ste 201 Van Nuys, CA 91401 (818) 501-0822 NPI: 1649564345 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1073474 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

LYDIA LUNA.LPCC¹

16946 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1952679375 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 27311 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Van Nuvs

MAGALY Z REYES, BCBA1 7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste

322 Van Nuys, CA 91406 (800) 930-5773 NPI: 1235740077 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-32043

MAGDALENA C SANCHEZ, BCBA1

14546 Hamlin St. Ste 201 Van Nuys, CA 91401 (818) 501-0822 NPI: 1962042606 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11938995 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARIA ALBELAIS, BCBA1

16946 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1780148866 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11834047

MARIA BRIZUELA.BCBA1

14416 Victory Blvd, Ste 225 Van Nuys, CA 91401 (818) 825-9020 NPI: 1427402338 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-21933 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Van Nuvs MARIA C STARR, BCBA1

16946 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1851853196 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11935312 Office Staff Language(s): **TAGALOG**

MARIA E RAMIREZ, BCBA¹

16946 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1508341611 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11831617 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARIAFERNANDA VALLENAS, BCBA1

14546 Hamlin St, Ste 201 Van Nuys, CA 91401 (818) 501-0822 NPI: 1316510597 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49557 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARISSA GUTIERREZ, BCBA1

16130 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 NPI: 1275111452 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-48360 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Van Nuvs **MARITZA**

SABALZA, BCBA1

16600 Sherman Way, Ste 178

Van Nuys, CA 91406

(818) 235-1414 NPI: 1083151773 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-23-65210

MAURA URBIETA, BCBA1 16600 Sherman Way, Ste

178 Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 235-1414 NPI: 1194199034 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 11728998

MICHAEL A DUENAS, BCBA1

16946 Sherman Way. Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1811410087 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726413 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MICHAEL S MOORE.LMFT¹ 6551 Van Nuys Blvd, Ste

201 Van Nuys, CA 91401 (818) 765-8656 NPI: 1164541330 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: LMFT52167

Van Nuvs

MIKE SELIKTAR, PHD1

14541 Delano St. Van Nuys, CA 91411 (310) 515-8113 NPI: 1578734125 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 21980 Office Staff Language(s): **HEBREW**

MONICA L PALLAN, LMFT¹

16946 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1770925810 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 103311

MONIKA COELLO, BCBA1 16600 Sherman Way, Ste

105 Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 991-7722 NPI: 1942914205

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12262997

MYLVIA POLANCO.BCBA1

16600 Sherman Way, Ste 105

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 991-7722 Email:RHERNANDEZ@QBS Van Nuys, CA 91406 SOCAL.COM

NPI: 1144835794 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-44525 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Van Nuvs **NAVDEEP**

RANDHAWA, BCBA1

16130 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 NPI: 1417678202 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 0-22-13820

NIHAL MAKHYOUN.PHD1 6454 Van Nuys Blvd, Ste

111 Van Nuys, CA 91401 (818) 336-6441 NPI: 1922179092 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: MFC41005 Office Staff Language(s):

ARABIC

NILSAY RODRIGUEZ, BCBA1

7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste 322

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (800) 930-5773 NPI: 1528506763 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-16-23163

PAVEL B DEMIDOV, BCBA1

16946 Sherman Way, (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1013465020 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11622369 Office Staff Language(s): **RUSSIAN**

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Van Nuvs

PETER LUU, BCBA1

16380 Roscoe Blvd, Ste 100 Van Nuys, CA 91406 (833) 277-3454

Email:credentialing@360bh

mail.com

NPI: 1598306391 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-23-64400

QUINT R EUSTICE, BCBA1

7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste

322

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (800) 930-5773 NPI: 1487125589 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12259599

REBECCA AYALA.BCBA1

16600 Sherman Way, Ste

105

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 991-7722 NPI: 1881343705 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12263245

RHONDA L TERUNEH, BCBA1

7226 Sepulveda Blvd, Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 235-1414

Email:RTERUNEH@GMAIL.

COM

NPI: 1518483981 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726839 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Van Nuys

RHYAN N FOSTER, PsyD1

15425 Sherman Way, Ste 232

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (510) 318-2755

NPI: 1447617519 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 30106

ROSA O

HERNANDEZ, BCBA1

16600 Sherman Way, Ste

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 991-7722

Email:rhernandez@qbssoca

I.com

NPI: 1508198854 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11415204 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ROXANA J CARDENAS, BCBA1

16600 Sherman Way, Ste

178

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 235-1414 NPI: 1912466178 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12149052

Van Nuvs **SAMANTHA R** STAWINSKI, BCBA1

16600 Sherman Way, Ste 105

Van Nuys, CA 91406

(818) 991-7722

Email:RHERNANDEZ@QBS NPI: 1487956249 SOCAL.COM

NPI: 1740702380 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11726145 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SARA D SPURRIER, BCBA¹

7226 Sepulveda Blvd, Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 235-1414 NPI: 1427657071 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-45362

SONDRA YAMASHITA, BCBA1

16360 Roscoe Blvd, Ste 100 Van Nuys, CA 91406 (855) 223-7123 NPI: 1003316779 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: RBT1503414

STACI JACKSON.BCBA1

16600 Sherman Wy, Ste 178 Email:admin@ican-b.com Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 235-1414 Email:Sklein@act-works.net

NPI: 1487956249

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/7/3619

Van Nuvs

STACI JACKSON, BCBA1

16946 Sherman Way, Ste

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272

Email:Sklein@act-works.net

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/7/3619

SUSAN SHERMAN, BCBA1 14546 Hamlin St, Ste 201

Van Nuys, CA 91401 (818) 501-0822 NPI: 1710576871 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-19-39902

TASHA

FLACZINSKI.BCBA¹

16946 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1417406471 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11623189

TIFFANY M MARQUEZ.BCBA1

16138 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252

NPI: 1326635103

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-46249 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Van Nuys

TRAMEL CLIPPER, BCBA¹

7226 Sepulveda Blvd, Van Nuys, CA 91405 (818) 235-1414 NPI: 1801360847 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11833802

VANESSA ANGULO.BCBA1

7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste 322

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (800) 930-5773 NPI: 1558805150 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11624342 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

VICTORIA W CURTIN,LCSW1

6551 Van Nuys Blvd, 2nd Fl Van Nuys, CA 91401 (818) 765-8656 NPI: 1033560537 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW70731

VICTORIA W CURTIN,LCSW1

NPI: 1033560537

6551 Van Nuys Blvd, Ste 201 Van Nuys, CA 91401 (818) 765-8656

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW70731

Van Nuvs

VINCENT V ANTWERP, BCBA1

16946 Sherman Way. Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1639530504 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1096374

VIRIDIANA VASQUEZ,BCBA1

16946 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (888) 320-1272 NPI: 1376052324 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11726028 Office Staff Language(s):

VIVIAN ESCOBAR, BCBA1

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

7120 Hayvenhurst Ave, Ste 322

Van Nuys, CA 91406 (800) 930-5773 NPI: 1154984136 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11935409 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

XIOMARA L LOPEZ, BCBA¹ 16600 Sherman Way, Ste

178 Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 235-1414 NPI: 1093274367 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 1-22-59775

Van Nuvs

YESENIA RIVAS, BCBA1

16130 Sherman Way, Van Nuys, CA 91406 (818) 285-8252 NPI: 1033677273 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 12148229 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Venice

JOANNA I BURGA.LCSW1

604 Rose Ave, Venice, CA 90291 (310) 392-8636 Email:VFCinfo@mednet.ucl a.edu

NPI: 1245879337 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 87916 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARIA A JARQUIN, LPCC1

604 Rose Ave. Venice, CA 90291 (310) 392-8636 NPI: 1144436205 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 71390 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

NATALIE E MCKENNA,LCSW1

604 Rose Ave. Venice, CA 90291 (310) 392-8636 NPI: 1467854513 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 80491

Walnut Park

JENNIFER LEWIS, BCBA1

7400 Pacific Blvd, Ste A And

Walnut Park, CA 90255 (818) 345-2345 NPI: 1154820124 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-33970

West Covina

AIMEE BRASHER,LMFT¹

1700 W Cameron Ave, Ste 100

West Covina, CA 91790 (213) 634-0041

Email:Randy@edworks4u.or

NPI: 1184782567 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 42059

AMANDA L SEON-WALKER,LPCC1

1050 W Lakes Dr, Ste 244 West Covina, CA 91790 (213) 634-0044 NPI: 1447516877 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 28272

AMANDA L SEON-WALKER, LPCC1

1700 W Cameron Ave, Ste 100 West Covina, CA 91790

(213) 634-0041 NPI: 1447516877 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 28272

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

West Covina ANGELICA

FIGUEROA,LCSW1

420 S Glendora Ave, West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 919-4333 NPI: 1720375264 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW72045 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ANGELICA FIGUEROA.LCSW¹

420 S Glendora Ave, West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 919-5724 NPI: 1720375264 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW72045 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH: CASTILIAN

ARLEY LOPEZ.BCBA1

1000 Lakes Dr, Ste 320 West Covina, CA 91790 (888) 428-3223 NPI: 1558948935 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 12259155 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

BETTY TIA, BCBA1

1900 W Garvey Ave South, Ste 168 170 West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 345-6455 NPI: 1487929964 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1119058 Office Staff Language(s): CHINESE

West Covina

CHELSEA BRYANT, BCBA1

1050 Lakes Dr, Ste 100
West Covina, CA 91790
(949) 229-5651
Email:eramirez@willowandc
ypress.com
NPI: 1275086266
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: 11830834

DANETA CALDERON-VITAL,LCSW¹

1530 W Cameron Ave, West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 993-3000 NPI: 1730358680 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCS19873 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

DEBORAH L RIVERA.LCSW¹

420 S Glendora Ave, West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 919-5724 NPI: 1386807600 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 18087

ELISA J CUELLO,LCSW1

420 S Glendora Ave, West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 919-4333 NPI: 1689084808 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW61366 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

West Covina

ELISA J CUELLO,LCSW1

420 S Glendora Ave, West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 919-5724 NPI: 1689084808 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW61366 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

FHELYCIA M ENNIN,BCBA¹

1900 W Garvey Ave South, Ste 168 170 West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 345-6455 NPI: 1013540277 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11935889

GINA M ESPINOZA,LMFT¹ 2155 E Garvey Ave N, Ste

B17 West Covina, CA 91791 (626) 489-9144

Email:admin@thruthesea.co

m

NPI: 1851814073 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 120896

IAN KELLY,LMFT¹

1317 West Covina Prkwy, Ste D West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 489-9144 NPI: 1336506781 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: LMFT105802

West Covina

IAN KELLY,LMFT¹ 2155 E Garvey Ave N, Ste

B17 West Covina, CA 91791 (626) 489-9144 NPI: 1336506781 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT105802

IAN KELLY.LMFT1

2155 E Garvey Ave N, Ste

West Covina, CA 91791 (626) 489-9144 NPI: 1336506781 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT105802

JILLIAN M PAYAN, LCSW1

1300 S Sunset Ave, West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 338-9915 NPI: 1205971991 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 68653 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

KEVEN HO, BCBA1

1900 W Garvey Ave South, Ste 168 170 West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 345-6455 NPI: 1003251711 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 1/11/9013

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

West Covina LORENA

ARGUELLO, LMFT1

1530 W Cameron Ave. West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 993-3000 NPI: 1043449754 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LMFT53294

MANUEL RAMIREZ, BCBA1

1050 Lakes Dr, Ste 100 West Covina, CA 91790 (949) 229-5651

Email:eramirez@willowandc ypress.com

NPI: 1013258292 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11830291

MARGARET DUENEZ,LCSW1

420 S Glendora Ave, West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 919-5724 NPI: 1598992406 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCSW24326 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MATTHEW YAGGIE, BCBA1

West Covina, CA 91790 (888) 428-3223 NPI: 1609284348 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11416612

1000 Lakes Dr, Ste 320

West Covina

MAYTE SALAZAR, LMFT1

2155 E Garvey Ave N, Ste

West Covina, CA 91791 (626) 489-9144

NPI: 1144347386 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No

License No: 116012 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SAMANTHA PANE, LMFT¹

1317 West Covina Prkwy, Ste D

West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 489-9144

NPI: 1215476478 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT98295

SAMANTHA PANE, LMFT¹ 2155 E Garvey Ave N, Ste

B17

West Covina, CA 91791 (626) 489-9144 NPI: 1215476478 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: LMFT98295

SHANNON L LACABANNE,LMFT1

2155 E Garvey Ave N, Ste B2

West Covina, CA 91791 (626) 489-9144

Email:admin@thruthesea.co

NPI: 1457879959 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 116185

West Covina

STEPHANIE DAVIS, BCBA1

1900 W Garvey Ave South, Ste 168 170 West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 345-6455

Email:S.Thomas@centerfora (818) 783-6884 utism.com

NPI: 1225540875 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 30293

TARA CALCANIS, BCBA1

1050 Lakes Dr. Ste 100 West Covina, CA 91790 (949) 229-5651

Email:eramirez@willowandc

ypress.com NPI: 1841853959 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11247753

VALERIE L MONROE.LMFT¹

1317 West Covina Prkwy, Ste D West Covina, CA 91790 (626) 489-9144 NPI: 1063706893 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LMFT96061

VALERIE L MONROE,LMFT¹

2155 E Garvey Ave N, Ste

West Covina, CA 91791 (626) 489-9144 NPI: 1063706893

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LMFT96061

West Hills

JONATHAN R SIMONS,LMFT1

7325 Medical Center Dr. Ste 200

West Hills, CA 91307 NPI: 1790737120 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: G30302

JONATHAN R SIMONS, LMFT1

7300 Medical Center Dr. West Hills, CA 91307 (818) 981-2050 NPI: 1790737120 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: G30302

Whittier

DANIEL GALARZA,LCSW1

8826 Ocean View Ave. Whittier, CA 90605 (562) 265-8845 NPI: 1710121579 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: LCS25506 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

DELMY MENDOZA.LCSW1

13420 Hadley St. Whittier, CA 90601 (562) 646-8516 Email:MENDOZAFAMTHX @YAHOO.COM NPI: 1144509449

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 64881

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Whittier

ERIN HERBE, BCBA¹

15914 Mikinda Ct. Whittier, CA 90603 (310) 902-5924 NPI: 1184025850 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-14-15297

IRMA S LOPEZ,LMFT¹

7630 Painter Ave. Ste C Whittier, CA 90602 (562) 203-0177 NPI: 1265564223 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 49432 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LYDIA FONSECA, LMFT1

13006 Philadelphia St, Ste 411

Whittier, CA 90601 (562) 945-5108 NPI: 1376631036 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: MFT44944 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

MARGARET A BEST,LMFT¹

7630 Painter Ave, Ste C Whittier, CA 90602 (562) 203-0177 NPI: 1942426416 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 96964

Whittier

TRAVIS M MEAD, LMFT1

9200 Colima Rd, Ste 206 Whittier, CA 90605 (562) 945-5454 NPI: 1619088572 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: MFC15460

Winnetka

GABRIELLE IZRALSON.BCBA1

Winnetka, CA 91306

19725 Sherman Way, Ste 380

(818) 758-9955 NPI: 1124277454 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/10/7720 Office Staff Language(s): RUSSIAN

MARIA PANDURO-MORALES,LCS

 W^1 20800 Sherman Way, Winnetka, CA 91306 (818) 883-2273 NPI: 1780753731

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCSW68024 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Woodland Hills ALEJANDRA P RODRIGUEZ-BARBA, BCB

21241 Ventrua Blvd. Ste 187 Woodland Hills. CA 91367 Woodland Hills, CA 91364 (818) 203-5063 Email:RGHOSH@AUTISML EARNINGPARTNERS.COM NPI: 1770960106 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: 11518073 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ALEXIS A DEHGHANI,LMFT1

6022 Variel Ave. Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 996-1051 Email:credentialing@tarzana BRYNNE

tc.ora

NPI: 1063027845

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 133965

AMY MENDEZ.BCBA1

6355 Topanga Canyon Blvd, Ste 309

Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 436-4160

NPI: 1801320635 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11725270

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Woodland Hills ANABEL MORALES, BCBA¹

21600 Oxnard St, Ste 1800 (818) 345-2345 NPI: 1558849497 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 11829485 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

ASHLEE C MOORE, BCBA¹

21241 Ventura Blvd, Ste 187 Woodland Hills, CA 91364 (818) 203-5063 NPI: 1558769992 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11212522

BLUMSTEIN, BCBA1

21241 Ventura Blvd, Ste 187 Woodland Hills, CA 91364 (818) 203-5063 NPI: 1598170854 Cultural Competence **Training Completed: No** License No: BCBA11314426

CAMILLE ORTANEZ,LCSW1

TAGALOG

20501 Ventura Blvd, Ste 213 Woodland Hills, CA 91364 (818) 922-4367 NPI: 1407083678 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: LCS24616 Office Staff Language(s):

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

Woodland Hills

CINDY

RUIZ-MARTINEZ, BCBA1

6355 Topanga Canyon Blvd, Ste 309

Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 436-4160 NPI: 1487149563 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: 11831233

ELIZABETH KARIMI,LMFT¹

6022 Variel Ave, Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 996-1051 NPI: 1922467679

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 138011

ERICA CERAOS, BCBA1

21600 Oxnard St, Ste 1800 Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 345-2345

NPI: 1073013116 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-40634

ERIKA ORTIZ, BCBA1

23371 Mulholland Dr, Ste 429

Woodland Hills, CA 91364 (626) 531-6999

Email:Admin@QuantumAB

A.com

NPI: 1821531724 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11415223 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Woodland Hills

EVIE BALL MEYER,LMFT¹

6355 Topanga Canyon Blvd, Ste 505

Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (310) 936-5247

NPI: 1114050408 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: MFT93669

GRACIELA LOPEZ,BCBA1

23371 Mulholland Dr, Ste 429

Woodland Hills, CA 91364 (626) 531-6999

Email:admin@quantumABA.

NPI: 1922697606 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49703

HAMNA TAYYAB,BCBA¹

23371 Mulholland Dr, Ste 429

Woodland Hills, CA 91364 (626) 531-6999

Email:INFO@ADVBEHAVIO

RAL.COM NPI: 1528522158 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-57221

HAYLEY BURDICK, BCBA1

21600 Oxnard St, Ste 1800 Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 345-2345 NPI: 1396253662 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11938884 Office Staff Language(s):

SIGN LANGUAGES

Woodland Hills

HELEN P MADER, BCBA¹

6355 Topanga Canyon Blvd, Ste 309

Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 436-4160 NPI: 1740597012

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1041503

JACQUELINE

GALVANI,BCBA¹ 21600 Oxnard St, Ste 1800

21600 Oxnard St, Ste 1800 Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 345-2345

NPI: 1235493941 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11211517

JENNIFER LEWIS, BCBA¹

21600 Oxnard St, Ste 1800 Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 345-2345 NPI: 1154820124

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-33970

JONATHAN R SIMONS,LMFT¹

20501 Ventura Blvd, Ste 324 Woodland Hills, CA 91364 (818) 887-1926 NPI: 1790737120

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: G30302

Woodland Hills

JULIE SULZINGER, BCBA¹

6355 Topanga Canyon Blvd, Ste 309

Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 436-4160

NPI: 1730537721
Cultural Competence
Training Completed: No
License No: BCBA11621846
Office Staff Language(s):

SPANISH; CASTILIAN

KATHERINE NORED,BCBA¹

21600 Oxnard St, Ste 1800 Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 345-2345 NPI: 1225481286 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11622623

KIMBERLY AGUIRRE,BCBA¹

21241 Ventura Blvd, Ste 187 Woodland Hills, CA 91364 (818) 203-5063 NPI: 1659712198 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11313434 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

KRISTEN FRALEY,LCSW1

6022 Variel Ave,

Woodland Hills, CA 91367

(818) 996-1051 NPI: 1336694470 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 99844

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances. P.O. Box 10348. Van Nuvs. CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online; healthnet.com

Woodland Hills KRYSTAL D WATKINS, BCBA1

23371 Mulholland Dr. Ste 429

Woodland Hills, CA 91364 (626) 531-6999

Email:Admin@QuantumAB

A.com

NPI: 1093206401 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-18-29464

LAURA L FRANCO.BCBA1

6355 Topanga Canyon Blvd, Ste 309

Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 436-4160

NPI: 1720478506 Cultural Competence

Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11417397

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

LUSINE GABRIELYAN, PHD1

21600 Oxnard St. Ste 1030 Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (877) 206-1009 Email:lusinegn@yahoo.com NPI: 1528352994 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

Office Staff Language(s): **ARMENIAN**

License No: 29875

Woodland Hills MARISA LOBUGLIO, LMFT¹

6022 Variel Ave. Woodland Hills, CA 91367

(818) 996-1051

Email:credentialing@tarzana

tc.ora

NPI: 1831623974 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 134923

MONICA BHUYAN, BCBA1

6355 Topanga Canyon Blvd,

Ste 309

Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 436-4160

Email:egarcia@behaviorfront Woodland Hills, CA 91367

iers.com

NPI: 1316504871 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: 1-21-49142 Office Staff Language(s):

HINDI

NIKOLE GRULLA, BCBA1

21600 Oxnard St, Ste 1800 Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 345-2345 NPI: 1629543731 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 1-20-43357

ROBERT SANROMAN, BCBA1

23371 Mulholland Dr, Ste 429

Woodland Hills, CA 91364

(626) 531-6999

om

NPI: 1740660620 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1-22-58580

Woodland Hills

ROCIO M NUNEZ, BCBA¹

6355 Topanga Canyon Blvd, Ste 309

Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 436-4160

NPI: 1285129353 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No

License No: BCBA11830285 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SANDY

HERNANDEZ, BCBA1

6355 Topanga Canyon Blvd, Ste 309

(818) 436-4160

NPI: 1154750537 Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: BCBA11314689

Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

SHAWNA BARRIOS, BCBA1

6355 Topanga Canyon Blvd, Ste 309

Woodland Hills, CA 91367

(818) 436-4160 NPI: 1922342534 **Cultural Competence** Training Completed: No License No: BCBA1107000

TANIA EUFEMIA, BCBA1

6320 Canoga Ave, Ste 1542 Woodland Hills, CA 91367

(818) 650-1901 NPI: 1811309347 Email:admin@quantumaba.c Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 11183916 Office Staff Language(s): SPANISH; CASTILIAN

Woodland Hills

VARDUI

CHILINGARYAN, BCBA1

6330 Variel Ave. Ste 101 Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 657-1111 NPI: 1134494438

Cultural Competence Training Completed: No License No: 1/11/8332 Office Staff Language(s):

ARMENIAN

XOCHITL MARTINEZ.BCBA¹

6320 Canoga Ave, Ste 1542 Woodland Hills, CA 91367 (818) 650-1901 NPI: 1871200246 **Cultural Competence**

Training Completed: No License No: 12261962

Call Member Services 24/7 at 1-800-675-6110 to verify your provider choice before making an appointment. If you feel this document has given wrong, partial, or deceptive information, you may file a complaint. To file a complaint, use this link: www.healthnet.com/supportform or contact our Member Services Department at 1-800-675-6110. You can also contact us by mail. Send your complaint to Health Net Appeals & Grievances, P.O. Box 10348, Van Nuvs, CA 91410-0348 or Fax: 1-877-831-6019 or visit Online: healthnet.com

A	ALEJANDRA B	ALMA HERNANDEZ,BCBA	AMIT RAWAL,BCBA470,
A ASUNGI,LCSW430	AGUILERA, BCBA411, 484	490	492, 504
AARON GOODMAN,BCBA	ALEJANDRA G	ALMA N DUARTE,LMFT 483	AMY ALVAREZ,LCSW468
470, 492, 504	SOLANO,BCBA408	ALMA V RAMIREZ,LMFT	AMY BOYER, BCBA401, 431
AARON M FISHER,PsyD	ALEJANDRA P	416	AMY E WEST, PHD438
437	RODRIGUEZ-BARBA.BCBA	Almasi, Angineh, Od267	•
Abbassi, Sam, Md378	519	ALONDRA Q	465, 491, 508
ABBY TEKIE,BCBA437			AMY JIMENEZ,BCBA501
•		ALVIN FONG,LCSW438	AMV KAWECKI BCBA 470
ABIGAIL NAGY,BCBA397,	ALEJANDRA V	ALVINA ROSALES, PhD .438	
420		ALVINA ROSALLO, FID. 430 ALVIS D TRAN, BCBA405,	•
ABIGAIL ZELAYA,BCBA 397			_
Abnous, Nayiri, Od76, 77,	Alenbaugh, Larry, Od150		462, 468, 471, 519
93, 238, 266, 267, 318, 319,	ALEX MELKUMIAN,LMFT	ALYSHA R	AMY R KANE,LMFT438
340, 341	427, 430, 479, 498		ANA ARGUETA,BCBA492
ADA I REVELES,LMFT400		ALYSON C HERME,PhD438	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
ADAM NEELEY,BCBA403	430	ALYSSA A URBAN,BCBA	478
Adame, Aaron, Od380	ALEXANDRA	406	ANA W MCDONALD,PHD
ADRIEL K	MCCLUNG,LCSW407	ALYSSA BROOKS,BCBA	438
NGANWUCHU,LCSW430	ALEXANDRA	509	ANABEL MORALES,BCBA
Agange, Negin, Md48	SANCHEZ,LCSW437	ALYSSA MOJARRO,BCBA	519
Aghai, Mehrdad, Md75, 104		431	ANAHITA P RENNER,BCBA
AGNESA PAPAZYAN, PsyD	SAVAGE,LCSW430	AMAIRANI	431, 501
407, 437, 461	ALEXANDRIA	ROLON-ESQUIVEL,BCBA	ANÁSTASIA E
Aguero, Carolina, Od116,	CENTINO,BCBA416		HARRELL,PsyD438
347		AMANDA HUISH,BCBA409	
	E40	AMANDA L	Andon, Victor, Od59, 106,
Aguilar, Shana, Od149		SEON-WALKER,LPCC516	
Ahn, Esther Lee, Od38	ALFREDO	AMANDA M	ANDREA
AIMEE BRASHER,LMFT516	ARCINIEGA,BCBA509	BLIONGLODNO LOSW 307	ADAMRIII A RORA 500
	ALL DED IAIAN DUD 409	AMANDA M COWAN,BCBA	ANDREA C
AISHA Y SHAIKH,PsyD416	ALICE TRUONG, BCBA509		
Aizuss, David, Md67, 378	•		TABUENCA,PhD439
AJAH LOVE,LMFT396	ALICE V HERRERA,BCBA		ANDREA N
Akhamzadeh, Desireh, Od	481		SANTAMARIA,BCBA393
149	ALICIA HEFLEY, PsyD396		ANDREA NAULT,BCBA .467
Alahdadi-Ovanessian,		MARTINEZ,BCBA509	•
Adrina, Od149	395, 420, 438	AMANDA SISCO,LCSW.492	
ALAN MONTES,LCSW437	ALISA KOZOREZ,BCBA.438	AMBER L ARAGON,BCBA	ANDREEA
Alanis, Rudolph, Od 292, 293	ALISA M SANTANA,BCBA	438	GENDREAU,LMFT 427, 431,
Alasil, Tarek, Md124, 135,	408	AMBER NEELY,BCBA470,	479, 498, 499
149, 150, 267, 293, 330,	ALISHA R BROWN,BCBA	492, 504	ANDRES F
347, 348	509	AMBER WINTER, BCBA 465,	RICARDO,BCBA471, 491
Albear, Sinan, Md8, 150, 267	ALISON ADLER, BCBA 438	490, 508	ANDREW C AFSHIN, BCBA
ALBERT G POTASH,LMFT		AMELIA L SIMS,LCSW406	492
501	ALJELEN PARAISO, BCBA	AMELIA RUSH, BCBA470,	
	470	492, 504	GALLEGOS,BCBA393, 466
ALBERTO BARRAZA,BCBA		Amini, Payam, Md38, 50, 77,	· ·
508	ALLISON HEFLEY,PHD .438		ANGELA
ALEJANDRA	, LEIGOIT (IEI EEI,I TID .700	341, 372	FULGENCIO, BCBA492
AMPARO,LCSW483		J.1, J.2	. 0.00.11010,000/1702

ANGELA M RUSSO,BCBA	ARIEL A CACERES,BCBA	AYSIA SMITH,BCBA439	BENJAMIN M
468, 509	414	Azarian, Narine, Od59, 106,	GONZALEZ,BCBA499
ANGELA N PARKER,BCBA	ARIELLE L LOPEZ,LCSW	151, 243, 363	Benosa, Danielle, Od359
462	439	В	Berg, Alan, Md34
ANGELA RHODES,LMFT	Arjomand, Vida, Od77	Bababeygy, Shimon, Md.151	Berry, Jesse, Md68, 153
408	ARLEY LOPEZ,BCBA517	Bagheri, Nika, Md265, 359	Besem, Seymour, Od153
ANGELA	ARLIN ADWANI,LMFT499	Baghoumian, Marineh, Od	Besser, Eduardo, Md48
SODERQUIST,BCBA400		34, 77, 78, 124, 151, 152,	BETHIE K
ANGELA YU,BCBA431	OVASAPYAN,PsyD397	268, 340, 348	KOHANBASH,LMFT410
ANGELE TOVAR,BCBA .476	ARPINEH SARIAN,BCBA	BAHRAM SHABANI,BCBA	BETTY TIA,BCBA517
ANGELICA	397	491	Bhakhrani, Sana, Od59, 107,
FIGUEROA,LCSW517	Arredondo, Alejandro, Od	Bai, Steven, Od152	154, 244, 363
ANGELICA LINARES,BCBA	106, 236, 237	Baktanian, Albert, Md78	Bhandarkar, Sunil, Md154
417, 431	ARTHUR A	Balakrishnan, Sharmini, Md	Bhatti, Rizwan, Md78, 268
ANGELICA	CAPPILLA,LCSW509	67	Bhavan, Sathy, Md320
PAREDES,LCSW469	ARTURO CHAVEZ	Balfour, Andrew, Od152	BICH THAO
ANGELIQUE	ALVAREZ,LCSW439	Banuelos, Lydia, Md.51, 152,	NGUYEN,BCBA465
	Arutyunyan, Vahe, Od67	244, 330, 348	BISIRAT Y HAILE,BCBA
ANGIE TRUONG,BCBA 465,	•	Barajas, Angel, Od.268, 293,	421, 439, 485
475	519	294	BITA GHATAN,BCBA499
ANITA C BURDETTE,LCSW	ASHLEE FUENTES,BCBA	Barak, Mark, Md120	Black, Ronald, Od79
439	471, 492, 504	BARBARA A	Bladh, Taylor, Od50
ANITA S KWAN,LCSW475		HERNANDEZ,LMFT469	Blechman, Betsy, Md48
ANN DALENA,BCBA439	MASSIMINO,PHD439	BARBARA ENDLICH,BCBA	Bloom, Jeffrey, Do8, 125,
•	ASHLEY FARAG,BCBA.393,	461, 471	136, 268, 269, 294, 348
ANNA R SOLOMON,LCSW	424, 439, 509	Baril, Savannah, Md34	Boeckmann, Jessica, Md9,
468	ASHLEY I REYES439	Barnes, Alisa, Od152	125, 136, 154, 155, 269
ANNALEE	ASHLEY M OCHI,BCBA.403	Baroni, Ani, Od78, 340	BONNIE KRUEGER,PhD
SCHWARTZ,BCBA509		BART L ROSS,PHD411, 424	440
ANNIE L CASAO,BCBA430		Barte, Felise May, Md258	Boone, Willie, Md155
ANNIE-ROSE	ASHLEY WHITAKER,PhD	Baskin, Mark, Md 67, 68, 378	Borchert, Mark, Md9, 155
LAZAROVA,LMFT399		BASSILI MARINA509	Bose, Swaraj, Md155
ANTHONY FAGER,BCBA	Asis, Stephanie, Od8, 124	Bastro Buckley, Martha, Od	Boutros, Lourice, Od269
501	ASTRID GONZALES,BCBA	152, 319	Bovy, Mitch, Od122
ANTHONY G	394	Baycher, Anna, Od78, 340	Boyer, Brian, Od121
KONSTANTINIDIS,LMFT	ATUSA FAGHIRI,PSYD439	Beasley, Jesse, Od152	Boyer, David, Md25, 26, 79,
431	AUDREY	Bebawy, Magdy, Od47	155, 156, 258, 269, 341,
ANTHONY KIBLER, BCBA	RODRIGUEZ,BCBA405, 480	Becker, Bruce, Md68	348, 359, 361
485	AURORA E	Bedrood, Sahar, Md8, 51,	Boyer, Kenneth, Od121
Antonyan, David, Od334		68, 135, 153, 268	BRANDON C
ANYA T GRIFFIN,PhD439	•	Beesley, Rulon, Md124	GREENBERG,BCBA468
APRIL K HERNANDEZ,PHD	• •	BEHNAM KEYVAN,LMFT	BRANDON N
439	AYDE FIGUEROA,LCSW	479	BURKHARDT,LCSW440
Ardaya, David, Od380		Bei, Ling, Md124, 136, 153,	BRANDON
	Aye, Mg San, Md23, 151,	319	WHITFIELD,BCBA431
Arenson, Kenneth, Md341,		Bellomy, Linda, Od153, 294	Brar, Amarpreet, Md105, 156
389	AYOOLUWA A	Beltran, Daniel, Od119	Breger, Barbara, Md26
	BELLO,LCSW439	•	BRENDA HART, PhD440

DDENDAN I		CATHEDINE	CHARLOCE D
BRENDAN J	С	CATHERINE L	CHARISSE P
NIERENBERG,LMFT396	Caine, Elliott, Od157	GRUMAN,LMF I462	BATUGO,BCBA509
BRENT PERRY,BCBA471,	Cairnie, Mary, Od94, 269	CATHLEEN	CHARLENE D
492, 504	Calder, Amy Jo, Od75	CARPENTER, BCBA415	HANSEN,BCBA509
BRIAN AUSTRIA, BCBA440	Calvin, Winfield, Md261	CATHLIYN E	CHARLENE L
BRIANNA E			JORDAN,BCBA471, 493,
VASQUEZ,BCBA403	Camacho, Orlando, Od157,	CECILIA C	504
	20., 20., 202		
BRIDGETTE M	Camara, David, Od95, 238,	PENAILILLO,LMFT397	
WALKER,BCBA411, 485			WASSERMAN,PHD441, 504
BRIDGID M CONN,PhD440	342, 372	CELINA DUONG,BCBA462	
BRIGID Q	CAMILLA C KNOESS,BCBA	CELINA LOPEZ,BCBA411,	BERNAL,BCBA424, 441
DONAHUE,LCSW440	471, 492, 504	421, 471, 485	CHARLES ZAMORA,LCSW
BRISSIA URBINA, BCBA 401	CAMILLE ORTANEZ,LCSW	CERELIA R BRAGG,LCSW	477
BRITTANY M	519	484	CHARLOTTE NUQUI,BCBA
MERCED,BCBA501		CESAR G HERRERA,LMFT	
BRITTENI COLBERT, BCBA	0, 1112, 102 11	000	Chau, Vivian, Od11, 160
431	COLLIFLOWER,LMFT462		Chavez, Evelynne, Od160,
BRITTNEY	CANDICE M OREJEL,BCBA		
	465	Chan, Garry, Od320	
JOHNSON,BCBA509	Jamas, 7 ma, Jammin 101		Chawla, Anuj, Md125, 137,
BRITTNEY KEELER,BCBA	CARA L STEARNS	Chang, Andrew, Md261, 270,	
425, 465, 491, 501	ENTZ,BCBA424, 426, 498	271	Chea, Lisa, Od11, 51, 69,
Brookman, Myles, Md136	CAREY ERDELJI, BCBA.411		126, 137, 160, 161, 271, 272
Brooks, Briza, Od294	CARINE GUIRGUIS,BCBA	Chang, Eileen, Od8	CHELSEA BRYANT,BCBA
Brown, Brian, Md51	509	Chang, Eugene, Md95, 270	517
BRUCE L THIESSEN,PhD	CARLA JARAMILLO,PSYD	Chang, Heather, Md10, 38,	Chen, Alexander, Md .40, 41,
440	440	39, 40	52, 80, 126, 162, 272, 295,
BRYAN CHOI,PHD440		Chang, Lilly, Od79	
BRYAN N RODGERS,BCBA	0, 11 (200 1 (0) 11 (1222), 0)2	Chang, Louis, Md38	
417, 469		Chang, Lung-Hsiung, Md7,	
BRYAN ROBERTS,BCBA	CARMEN E		Chen, Debbie, Od119
509	MARTINEZ,BCBA471, 492,		
	504		Chen, Felicia, Od336
BRYANA WILES,BCBA417	CAROLE A GARCIA,LMFT		Chen, Vincent, Od315
BRYCETON N	483	Chang, Michael, Od20	
DANICO,LCSW431	CAROLIN SHOHAM,PHD	Chang, Steven, Od158, 159	
BRYNN THOMAS,BCBA	396	Chang, Tom, Md9, 10, 39,	Cheng, Dennis, Od372
414, 492	CAROLYN L	40, 68, 79, 80, 121, 125,	Cheng, Mary, Od313
BRYNNE	WILLIAMS,PHD415	137, 158, 159, 270, 271,	CHERISH A FOSTER,BCBA
BLUMSTEIN,BCBA519	CARYN WHITACRE PSYD	295, 315, 320, 331, 348, 349	427, 481, 510
Buckley, Martha, Od156		CHANISARA	Cheung, Dik, Md7
	Casey, Richard, Md51, 136,		Cheung, James, Od 372, 373
157	158, 244, 330, 348		Chew, Wesley, Od137, 349
Bui, Joseph, Od157		CHAO C KUO,PHD441	-
		•	
	GARRETT,BCBA411, 421,		
Burgher, Allegra, Od 59, 107,		Chao, Diana, Md11	
157, 244, 363	Castillo-Salazar, Ivan, Md.51		ANDERSON,LMFT396
			Cho, Andrew, Md162, 163
BYRON RIVERA, PSYD440	440	Charet, Robert, Md105	Cho, Elizabeth, Od23

			_
	Chua, Michael, Md103		D
342, 378	Chuang, Tiffany, Od.81, 164,	401, 432	Dacanay, Grace, Od119
Choi, Michael, Md163		•	DAHIANA JACOBO,BCBA
Chong, Andrew, Od119	Chui, Dennis, Od164, 273,	441	403
Chong, Melissa, Od47, 60,	296	COURTNEY	DAI DOAN,BCBA432
95	CHUN MEI LAM,LCSW393	FRIEDMAN,BCBA432	DAINIUS BANAITIS,BCBA
Chowdhry, Manisha, Od102	Chung, Ida, Od164, 296	COURTNEY GATES,BCBA	442
	Chung, Juliet, Md164		DAISY DEL
-	Chung, Norman, Od 119, 296		CASTILLO,BCBA395
CHRISTIAN A	Ciampa Christopher Od 264	KINDELL,BCBA403	
ESPINOZA,BCBA432	CINDY	Couvillion, Stephen, Md265	
CHRISTINA A		Crandon, David, Od81	DAISY VILLA, BCBA424
	421, 462, 471, 520	Crismon, Paul, Od264	DANETA
	CLAIRE G SERRANO, BCBA		CALDERON-VITAL,LCSW
421, 485		401	517
CHRISTINA	•	CRYSTAL AMEZCUA,BCBA	
	CLARA HOVERMAN,LCSW	•	Dang, Jennifer, Od12, 42, 52, 69, 81, 126, 137, 165,
		CRYSTAL D	
KOWAN ROBA 393 425	441 CLARISSA	PULLMAN,BCBA477	166, 273, 297, 331, 349
441, 478, 501	HERNANDEZ,BCBA481	CRYSTAL HOLIVOLOSW	
CHRISTINA	Clark, Lori, Od236		MEISENHEIMER,LCSW.442
	CLAUDIA A FLORES,BCBA		DANIEL D
CHRISTINA OLIVERA,LMFT		427	WONGTHAVATCHAI,LMFT
406	CLAUDIA ARREGUIN,BCBA		462
CHRISTINA PEREZ,BCBA	471, 493, 504	408, 421	DANIEL GALARZA,LCSW
421, 510	CLAUDIA DE LA	•	518
CHRISTINA	TORRE,BCBA417	42 52 60 103 121 137	DANIEL GARCIA,BCBA 397,
	CLAUDIA GUIDOS,BCBA	165, 273, 297, 321	462
399	415	CURTIS MEYER,BCBA.411,	DANIEL MENDOZA,BCBA
CHRISTOPHER A	CLAUDIA MURRILLO,BCBA		
IFEKWUNIGWE,LCSW .417,		CYNTHIA A	DANIELLE SHEEHY,BCBA
441			471, 493, 505
	CLINTON LOCUEIDT LMET	VIDAL-BUXTON,BCBA427	
CHRISTOPHER A	CLINTON J SCHEIDT,LMFT		DANIELLE VEGA,BCBA.462
LEUCHT,PHD475		406	DANIELLE
CHRISTOPHER	CODY NEWMAN,BCBA 471,		WAGONER,BCBA425, 478
BOYDEN-DESHAZER,LCS	•	GONZALES,BCBA442	240,7144111,11141111111111111111111111111
	Cohn, Kenneth, Md336		DARA MORADZADEH,PhD
CHRISTOPHER J	COLETTE CORTEZ,BCBA		
NOCHEZ,LPCC479		CYNTHIA R CANUL, PsyD	Darakjian, Nazareth, Md 166,
CHRISTOPHER	Collins, Robert, Od259	41/	273
	Colvard, Michael, Md69		DARSHAWN J
Chu, Katie, Od313	Con, Susana, Od164, 252		HOOKER,LMFT469
	CONNIE WU,BCBA 411, 486		DARYA HARRISON,PSYD
95, 96, 126, 163, 239, 272,	Connor, Jeffrey, Od50		442
321, 342, 373	CORINNE N GRILLO, BCBA	CYNTHIA VIERA	DARYN KALMUS,BCBA.442
Chu, Thomas, Md26, 80,		BRECKENRIDGE,LCSW442	Davey, Pinakin, Od 166, 297,
163, 164, 259, 272, 342,	Cornell, Peter, Md26		298
349, 359, 361	Corona, Fabian, Od.336, 373	393	
Chu, Wei, Od321			

Provider Index

DAVID CASTOR,BCBA.411,		Dinsmore, Stephen, Md349	
486	443 Dannia Zarata Kathlaan Md	Djanbatian, Movses, Od82	
DAVID DOMINGUEZ,BCBA	Dennis Zarate, Kathleen, Md	Doan, Hieu, Od261	
411, 486	81	Doan, Tu, Od49, 138	1 / 1 /
DAVID MARTINEZ	DESIREE GONZALEZ	Doi, Russell, Od169	EBONY K COBB,LPCC484
	LONG,LMFT427, 428, 432,	•	Edelstein, Arthur, Md53, 234,
DAVID ROINASHVILI,BCBA		499	235
421, 442	DESIREE VILLEC, BCBA 493		EDGAR S ARTIGA,LCSW
DAVID SIVARD,BCBA491,		RADEMAKER,BCBA417,	491
510	481	469	Eghbali, Farid, Od35
DAVID TORREZ,BCBA408	Dhoot, Dilsher, Md265, 360	Dominguez, Charles, Od108,	Eghbali, Kourosh, Md35_
Davidi, Faramarz, Md69	Dhoot, Sonia, Md21	138, 169, 245, 364, 381	EILEEN LEW, BCBA408, 510
	DIANA AGUAYO,LCSW .477		El-Harazi, Sherif, Md82
379	DIANA DE LA	GONZALES,LCSW443	ELAINE HERRERA,LMFT
Davis, Michael, Md12, 42,	TORRE,BCBA510	DONALD L UNRUH,PHD	501
52, 69, 121, 126, 127, 166,	DIANA DELEON, BCBA 424	411, 424	ELAINE ROSA, PsyD443
167, 252, 273, 274, 298	DIANA FRANCO, BCBA432	Dong, Qianwen, Md274	ELAZAR TEHRANI, PsyD493
Dayani, Pouya, Md27, 81,	DIANA GONZALES,BCBA	DONNA GALLEGOS,LMFT	ELEN PETROSYAN, BCBA
168, 259, 274, 342, 349,	510	470	510
360, 362, 380	DIANA HERNANDEZ,LCSW	DONNA TROUNG, PsyD.443	ELENA BESBRIS,LCSW 443
De La Pena, Albert, Md107	477	DOREEN M	FLENA FERNANDEZ LPCC
De La Pena, William, Md60,	DIANA M LOPEZ,BCBA 412,	MCCANDLESS,LMFT428	407 443 461
107, 137, 168, 244, 245,	421, 486, 505	DORENE LEHAVI,LCSW	ELENA GHARIBIAN,LMFT
364, 381	DIANA MINGIONE,BCBA	410	493
De La Rosa, Roxana, Od169		DORIS N	ELENA M SANCHEZ,LCSW
	DIANA MONROY,BCBA412,		108
Dean, Moena, Od349		432	ELIANA K
DEBORAH C		DORIS S CHUN,PHD443	BALDOVINOS,BCBA467
	DIANA PUENTE,BCBA412,		
DEBORAH C	486	Downing, Johnathon, Md169,	477 517
FREEMAN,LCSW442		274, 349	-
DEBORAH C			ELISSA WU,PSYD443 ELIZABETH A MOUR,LCSW
	DIANA S YANG,LCSW475	274 275 334 350	
DEBORAH	DIANA T MENDEZ,LCSW	Du, Elizabeth, Md102, 127	443 ELIZADETILA
DIGIOVANNI,LMFT442	,	Dubick Fred Od 35 262	PACCHAL DODA 403
DEBORAH L	DIANE L HOLM,LCSW426	238	PASCUAL,BCBA403
	DIANE L KUBRIN,LMFT.443		ELIZABETH AND
DELMAR DEVERS,LCSW	DIANE PEREZ,LCSW481,		BORDERS,BCBA432
484	510	Duenas Gonzalez, Hector,	ELIZABETH C
DELMY MENDOZA,LCSW	DIANNE		ANNAMRAJU,LMFT406
518		Duongo Dovid Od 245	ELIZABETH JORDAN,BCBA
	DIECO VECA BORA 401	Duenas, David, Od245	467, 493
443	DIEGO VEGA,BCBA401,	Duong Mally Od 170, 245	ELIZABETH KARIMI,LMFT
	402, 432, 480 Dian Karan Od	Duong, Molly, Od50	520
DENICE CHARRETT BORA	Diep, Karen, Od53	Duong, Quynn, Od1/0	ELIZABETH LAO,BCBA 397,
DENISE CHAPPELL,BCBA	, , ,	Durant, Bill, Od70	
399		Dyer, Sharon, Od12, 127,	
DENISE GONZALEZ	DINORA GUZMAN,PSYD	350	MARQUEZ,BCBA510
GARCIA,BCBA477	468		

ELIZABETH	ERICA T KOFORD,BCBA	Ezeani, Ifeoma, Od37	FUJINAKA DAVID410
MONROE,BCBA428	417	F	G
ELIZABETH	ERICKA	Fahim, Nataly, Od171, 299	GABRIEL MORENO BCBA
PAREDES.BCBA408	CASTANEDA, BCBA412,	FAIZA M DUALE, PsyD444	
ELIZABETH S	421, 472, 486	Fawzi, Amani, Md138, 172,	
SCHEFF,BCBA432			
ELIZABETH SAN	426	275	433, 511
		Fazilat, Golareh, Md172	
ELIAS,LCSW432, 444, 465	•		CASTELLANOS,BCBA468
ELIZABETH	444	Feinfield, Robert, Md35	GABRIELA I
•	ERIK GALINDO,BCBA393	Felipe, Lauren, Od49	FERNANDEZ,LMFT433
Elkins, Brad, Md70, 379	ERIK TUKEY,BCBA415	FELIX A SANCHEZ,BCBA	Gabrielian, Anna, Md 83, 335
ELLEN LY,BCBA408	ERIKA CARTER,LMFT493	511	Gabrielian, Karine, Md83,
ELLEN R KIMMEL,LCSW	ERIKA DU BELLIER,BCBA	FERNANDO	173, 335
462	493	DELGADO,BCBA398	•
	ERIKA ORTIZ,BCBA520	FEDNANDO MANUA DED	445
406	ERIKA SINN,BCBA410	TERNANDO W AVILA, PID	
	ERIKA TIMSON,BCBA415		GABRIELLE 540
ELVIRA	ERIN HERBE,BCBA393,		Gabrielyan, Zarine, Od71
KUCHURYAN,BCBA398	• •	Fiander, Diane, Md172, 275	GABY M BONILLA,BCBA
ELVIS ROSALES,LCSW 510		FIONA MANNERS	404, 421
EMILY FELDMAN	FAVRE-SMITH,LCSW484	CALDERON, BCBA444	Gad, Nimisha, Od258, 259
MURPHY,BCBA402, 432	ERIN S WILKERSON396	Fish, Steven, Md12, 172,	
EMILY L FRANK,LCSW444	ERIS HUEMER,LMFT398	275, 315	SCOGNAMILLO,LCSW445
EMILY L ZACHER, BCBA403	Escobar, Lucrecia, Od170	Fishberg, Gary, Od264	•
EMILY SCHAFER,LMFT.501	Eshaghian, Joseph, Md170	Fisher, Svetlana, Od37	
EMILY	Esmaili, Daniel, Md27, 28,	Fong, Alan, Md12, 13, 39,	
TERATSUYAN,BCBA421	82, 170, 171, 259, 275, 342,	42, 43, 253	415
EMILY VIZCARRA,BCBA	350, 360	FOREST	Gallardo, Janelle, Od173
511	ESMERALDA HERNANDEZ		Gallemore, Ron, Md173,
EMMA G CARBAJAL,LMFT		Foster, Linda, Od172	174 253 350
402	ESMERALDA	Fragoso-Corona, Alma, Od	Ganelis, Irina, Md71
	NEVAREZ,LCSW400, 481,	50 100 110 120	Garcia, Eddie, Md60, 108,
Eng, Calvin, Md252, 253,	511	50, 100, 119, 120	
•	ESTEFANIA		174, 175, 245, 364, 365, 381
275, 313		FRANCISCO	GARNET PHAM,BCBA445
Engn, Douglas, Md360	CISNEROS,BCBA408	ACOSTA,BCBA409, 486	Gasperini, Julie, Md138
Engstrom, Robert, Md70	ESTHER JOU,LMFT484	FRANCISCO CAPILLA	Gaylord, Eric, Od175
Erb, Melanie, Md350	Estrada, Gloria, Od .127, 171	JR,BCBA433	Gelfand, Lilia, Od175
ERIC KUNG,PHD444	Estrada, Jaime, Od22	FRANCISCO J	GEORGE F HALEY,LPCC
ERIC M GREENE,PHD398	EUNJIN HUH,BCBA402	IRIBARREN.PSYD396, 444	484
ERICA ALFARO,LCSW469	EVA TAUBER,LCSW428,	FRANKI IN CARVAJAL PHD	GEORGE QUAN BCBA . 477
ERICA BARON, BCBA425	432, 433, 479, 499	445	GEORGETTE M
ERICA CERAOS, BCBA520		FREDDY A	CAMISA,LMFT484
ERICA		GAVARRETE,BCBA502	
CONTRERAS-CARRILLO,B	EVEL AN	GAVARRETE, DODA302	GEODT IVI ALVAREZ, DUDA
		Friedman, Roger, Md70, 71	420, 472, 494, 505
CDA410, 413, 444	RODRIGUEZ,LMFT475	Fuerst, David, Md82, 173,	
	EVELYN VEGA,LMFT482		Gharib, Negar, Od71
ERICA E ARIUS,BCBA511		Fuerst, Nicole, Md82, 96,	GHAZALEH
	520	172, 373	HANUKAI,LMFT396

7. III.GOX	
Hall, Anselm, Od178	HERMAN
HAMID R DADASHI,LMFT	MARINERO, BCBA. 472, 494
415	505
HAMNA TAYYAB,BCBA.520	Hernandez, Diane, Od58
Hamouie, Judy, Od331	120
Hamparian, Mireille, Md84	Hernandez, Edward, Od58
Han, Erin, Od178, 179	108, 120
Han, Gene, Md179	Hernandez, John, Od109
Han, Paulina, Od61, 347	Hernandez, Marilyn, Od.336
HANA H CARMONA,PHD	337
445	HIBA NADER,BCBA393
Handler, Sheryl, Md71, 179	Hikin, Amanda, Od180
HANI HAZIM,BCBA472, 494,	HILDA SALIBA,LMFT475
505	HILLARY M SHERMAN
HANNAH	WICKS,LCSW426
HOPE-PEREZ,BCBA402	Ho, Linh, Od53, 276
HANNAH MENDELOGUN BORA 407	Ho, Minh, Od313
MENDELSOHN,BCBA467,	Hoang, Ngoc Yen, Od139
494	Hoekstra, Ryan, Od.180, 337
HARLIE NERI,BCBA487	HOLLY K BRUNTON,BCBA
Harris, Tiffenie, Od179, 300	418 HOLLY TUYAY,LMFT402
Hartman, Carl, Md122	Hom, Milton, Od21
Hawthorne, Hilary, Od179 HAYDE J ROBLES, BCBA	HONEY B
404, 418	DARDASHTI,LMFT428, 433
HAYLEY BURDICK,BCBA	479, 499
520	HONG UYEN NGO,BCBA
HAZEL F	412
SOLORZANO,BCBA421	Hong, Donna, Od47, 61
HEATHER A	Hong, Sydney, Od96
KERTESZ-BRIEST,PsyD445	Hopkins, Janet, Md28, 181
HEATHER ERKEL,LMFT	277, 351, 361, 362
428, 433, 479, 499	Hopp, Lawrence, Md28
Hecht, Matthew, Md 134, 179	
Hedaya, Joshua, Md13, 72,	Hovanesian, Haroutun, Md
179, 180, 276	84, 181, 262, 335
Heeg, Michael, Md13, 180,	Hsia, Sophia, Od84
351	Hsu, Adam, Md .43, 300, 321
HEIDI G MONTAGUE,BCBA	Hsu, Geoffrey, Od135
502	Hsu, Joseph, Md53
HELEN P MADER,BCBA	Hsu, Vincent, Od13, 373
418, 422, 463, 469, 472, 520	Huang, Catherine, Od181
HELENA GARCIA,LMFT 445	245, 246
Helm, Craig, Md360, 361	Huang, Gintien, Md300
HEN CASPI,PsyD445	Huang, Jeffrey, Do.7, 96, 97,
Henao, Martha, Md., 103, 253	239, 277, 322, 330, 342

Prov	/ider	Index
------	-------	-------

GICELL GARCIA, BCBA.417,	GRACIELA	Hall, Anselm, Od178	HERMAN
133	GONZALEZ,LCSW511	HAMID R DADASHI,LMFT	MARINERO, BCBA. 472, 494,
Giebel, Jana, Od381	GRACIELA LOPEZ,BCBA	415	505
GIL ASILI,BCBA477	520	HAMNA TAYYAB,BCBA.520	Hernandez, Diane, Od58,
GIL J GRATTAN, PSYD475	Graditor, Marshall, Md379	Hamouie, Judy, Od331	120
GILBURD	Grant, Scott, Md381	Hamparian, Mireille, Md84	Hernandez, Edward, Od58,
ALEXANDER,LMFT468	Grant- Acquah, Kweku, Md	Han, Erin, Od178, 179	108, 120
GINA JONES,LCSW445	139, 177, 350	Han, Gene, Md179	Hernandez, John, Od109
GINA M ESPINOZA,LMFT	Grant-Acquah, Kweku, Md	Han, Paulina, Od61, 347	Hernandez, Marilyn, Od.336,
517	83, 139, 177, 276, 351	HANA H CARMONA,PHD	337
GINA SHIM,BCBA412, 421,	Grattan, Anne, Od53, 177,		HIBA NADER,BCBA393
186, 487	331, 351	Handler, Sheryl, Md71, 179	Hikin, Amanda, Od180
SINA	Gray, Joseph, Od239, 276,	HANI HAZIM,BCBA472, 494,	HILDA SALIBA,LMFT475
ONLOSSBERG,LCSW.428		505	HILLARY M SHERMAN
GINGER WILSON	Green, Harry, Od177	HANNAH	WICKS,LCSW426
	Gregory, Anthony, Md96,	HOPE-PEREZ,BCBA402	Ho, Linh, Od53, 276
GIOLETTE N LISENKO	118, 239, 276, 373	HANNAH	Ho, Minh, Od313
	Griffiths, Liann, Od83	MENDELSOHN,BCBA467,	Hoang, Ngoc Yen, Od139
Giovanna a	GRISELDA LOPEZ,BCBA	494	Hoekstra, Ryan, Od.180, 337
GARCIA,LCSW482		HARLIE NERI,BCBA487	
GLENN L ABRAMS,LMFT		Harris, Tiffenie, Od179, 300	
181		Hartman, Carl, Md122	
GLORIA H THEIN,BCBA	351		Hom, Milton, Od21
145, 475	Grove, Jennifer, Od51	HAYDE J ROBLES,BCBA	HONEY B
•	GUADALUPE	404, 418	DARDASHTI,LMFT428, 433,
Goldberg, Damien, Md350			479, 499
Goldenberg, Viktoriya, Od	Guerami, Amir, Md71		HONG UYEN NGO,BCBA
379	Guerret, Michael, Od139		412
	Gujral, Satvinder, Md178		
33, 127, 128, 175	Gunn, John, Md.53, 178, 276		Hong, Sydney, Od96
Goldstone, Alan, Od139, 175			Hopkins, Janet, Md28, 181,
	GUZZETTI,BCBA472, 494,		277, 351, 361, 362
139	505	428, 433, 479, 499	Hopp, Lawrence, Md28
Gonzalez, Andres, Md176		Hecht, Matthew, Md 134, 179	
Gonzalez, Benedicte, Od		Hedaya, Joshua, Md13, 72,	
175, 176	GWENDOLYN	179, 180, 276	84, 181, 262, 335
	KUBOTA,BCBA417, 505	-	-
23, 105	GWENDOLYN	351	Hsu, Adam, Md .43, 300, 321
	PEREZ,BCBA466		
Gonzalez, Manuel, Od334		502	Hsu, Joseph, Md53
Goodwin, Lawrence, Md 176,	Habibi, Shabnam, Od84,		Hsu, Vincent, Od13, 373
177, 264	239, 276		Huang, Catherine, Od181,
Gordon, Marvin, Md .23, 122,	HADIE CUYAN,LPCC396	HELENA GARCIA,LMFT 445	245, 246
177		Helm, Craig, Md360, 361	
GOYTOM BERAKI,BCBA	Haji Abdollahi, Sara, Md43,		Huang, Jeffrey, Do.7, 96, 97,
145 DDA OE TERZIAN BORA 445	71	Henao, Martha, Md103, 253	
GRACE TERZIAN,BCBA445	Hakopian, Sara, Od35		343, 373
	HALEH EGHRARI,PHD445	415	

Huang, Jennifer, Md.				
Huang, Morgan, Md				
Huang, Samuel, Od315, 316, wai, Rick, Od	•			
AUTOM AUTO				•
Huang, Ying, Md	Huang, Samuel, Od315, 316,	Iwai, Rick, Od332, 352	JANY V	393, 425, 461
Huizar, Frederick, Od	322	IZETTE Z ARAGON,LCSW	ALVEY-MOTTA,BCBA433	JENNIFER KEANY,BCBA
Huizar, Frederick, Od	Huang, Ying, Md322	469	JAQUELINE V	447
Hung, Janice, Od14, 43, 181, 30, 301 JACK S LEVINE, PHD				JENNIFER I GEREN PHD
300, 301 JACKIE L JARED A MORGAN,LCSW JEFREY L JANNIFER L JACKIE STAWINSKI,BCBA MINE MCCASKEY,BCBA				
Hung, Jenny, Od	200 204			
Hung, Mia, Od		JACKIE L		
Hur, Christine, Od	Hung, Jenny, Od314	CRAWFORD,BCBA502	410	•
Huynh, Anthony, Od.53, 140, 246, 331, 332, 352	Hung, Mia, Od21	JACKIE STAWINSKI,BCBA		
Huynh, Anthony, Od, 53, 140, JACOB GARNETT, BCBA 246, 331, 332, 352 418, 469 JACOB WALSH, BCBA 416 JACOB WALSH, BCBA 416 JACOB WALSH, BCBA 416 JACOB WALSH, BCBA 417 JASON S JENNIFER LEWIS, BCBA JENNIFER N JENNIFER N JENNIFER N JENNIFER LEWIS, BCBA JENNIFER N JENNIFER N JENNIFER LEWIS, BCBA JENNIFER N JENNIFER N JENNIFER LEWIS, BCBA JENNIFER N JENNIFER LEWIS, BCBA JENNIFER LEWIS, BCBA JENNIFER N JENNIFER LEWIS, BCBA JENNIFE	Hur, Christine, Od181	424, 428, 482, 511	MCCASKEY,BCBA494	SOTODEH,BCBA467, 482
246, 331, 332, 352 Huynh, Grace, Od14, 316, 320 Hwang, Eric, Md	Huynh, Anthony, Od.53, 140,	JACOB GARNETT.BCBA		
Huynh, Graee, Od14, 316, 322			DIOS,LPCC394	STYZENS,BCBA461
322 JACQUELINE A Hwang, Eric, Md				
Hwang, Eric, Md				•
Hwang, Lisa, Md.		ACUILAD LOCAL		
CAMARGO,BCBA418, 491			layed Vacmin Od 192	MATTHES I CSW 147
IAN KELLY,LMFT	nwang, Lisa, Mu49			
Ibarra, Joseph, Od.	1	·		
ILANA K MOSS,PhD445	IAN KELLY,LMFT517	JACQUELINE		•
Imamoto, Nancy, Od				
MELDA GUTIERREZ-HUNT,LCSW GARCIA,LCSW	ILANA K MOSS,PhD445	JACQUELINE		•
MELDA GUTIERREZ-HUNT,LCSW GARCIA,LCSW	Imamoto, Nancy, Od75	GALVANI,BCBA520	JAZMIN S INGRAM,BCBA	
GUTIERREZ-HUNT,LCSW JACQUELINE JACQUELINE JEANNINE VIENI,PSyD		JACQUELINE	412, 422, 488	
477 JACQUELINE JEANETTE LEPE,BCBA.502 JENNIFER S INGRID MARES,BCBA424 SHEARER,LCSW		GARCIA,LCSW470, 482	JAZMINA SWAIN,BCBA.463	CALMELAT,LCSW484
INGRID MARES,BCBA424 INGRID MENDOZA,BCBA INGRID MENDOZA	477	JACQUELINE	JEANETTE LEPE,BCBA.502	JENNIFER S
JACQULINE JEFREY GOLD, PHD .446 JENNIFER SALAZAR, LMF JEFREY JANNON, LPCC 407 JENNIFER SALAZAR, LMF 407 JENNIFER SYMON-GROSSMAN, BCBA 447 JENNIFER SYMON-GROSSMAN, BCBA 448 JENNIFER SYMON-GROSSMAN, BCBA 448 JENNIFER SYMON-GROSSMAN, BCBA 448 JENNIFER SYMON-GROSSMAN, BCBA 447 JENNIFER SYMON-GROSSMAN, BCBA 448 JENNIFER SYMON-GROSSMAN, BCBA 448 JENNIFER SYMON-GROSSMAN, BCBA 447 JENNIFER SYMON-GROSSMAN, BCBA 448 JENNIFER SYMON-GROSSMAN, BCBA 448	INGRID MARES BCBA 424	SHEARER.LCSW469	JEANNINE VIENI, PsyD446	FLORES,BCBA405, 480
511 ZEILLER,BCBA	INGRID MENDOZA RCRA		JEFFREY I GOLD, PHD446	JENNIFER SALAZAR,LMFT
IONE SMITH,BCBA		ZEILLER BCBA 446		
RENE ZHANG,BCBA405, 425, 446				JENNIFER
480 Jakirlic, Naida, Od182, 301 MCGINNESS,BCBA402, 447 480 Jakirlic, Naida, Od182, 301 MCGINNESS,BCBA402, 447 365 Jalalat, Parisa, Od53, 54, 365 JEFFREY JENNY YOU,BCBA			IEEEREY	
Iriarte, Jeannette, Od340, 365	•	420, 440		•
365 140, 352 JEFFREY JENNY YOU,BCBA				IENNIV SII VED DODA 115
IRINA STREKALOVA,LMFT 394 IRIS 0 LIU,BCBA480 IRIS J ALVAREZ,BCBA.412, 422, 487, 505 IRIS M RAYO DE SELIKTAR,PHD418, 445, 511 IRMA S LOPEZ,LMFT519 IRVINE V WONG,LCSW.396 ISRAEL RUBENSTEIN,PHD 446 IRIS O LIU,BCBA480 JAMES ALFRED BORGARDT,LMFT 410, 494, Jeng, Shyun, Md322, 352 JENNA KRUSCHEL,BCBA 404 JENNA KRUSCHEL,BCBA 403 JENNIFER S HO,PHD446 JESS A CONVERSE,LCSW JENNIFER A 447 JESSI R SERRA,BCBA398 JENNIFER C SO,PsyD446 JESSI R SERRA,BCBA398 JENNIFER D 412, 422, 472, 488 JENNIFER D 412, 422, 472, 488 JENNIFER D 412, 422, 472, 488 JESSICA BARISH,BCBA 433, 502 JENNIFER E HOSTER,BCBA				•
394 BORGARDT,LMFT 410, 494, IRIS 0 LIU,BCBA	365	•		•
IRIS 0 LIU,BCBA	IRINA STREKALOVA,LMFT	JAMES ALFRED		
IRIS J ALVAREZ,BCBA.412, 422, 487, 505 JAMES H LEE,BCBA398 404 47 IRIS M RAYO DE SELIKTAR,PHD418, 445, 511 JAMIE GIMENEZ,BCBA.418 JAMIE M JULIAN,LCSW.446 IRWA S LOPEZ,LMFT519 JAN R DEL IRVINE V WONG,LCSW.396 Ishibashi, Eric, Od49 ISRAEL RUBENSTEIN,PHD 446 FLOREZA,BCBA511, 512 JENNIFER E HOSTER,BCBA512 JENNIFER E A33 JESSICA LASATER,PsyD 4499	394	BORGARDT,LMFT 410, 494,	Jeng, Shyun, Md322, 352	418
IRIS J ALVAREZ,BCBA.412, 422, 487, 505 JAMES H LEE,BCBA398 404 433 IRIS M RAYO DE JAMES L SCHAEFER,PsyD JENNIFER A JESS A CONVERSE,LCSW SELIKTAR,PHD418, 445, 511 JAMIE GIMENEZ,BCBA.418 HERSHFIELD,PhD446 JESSI R SERRA,BCBA398 JAMIE M JULIAN,LCSW.446 JENNIFER C SO,PsyD446 JESSICA A MUJICA,BCBA IRVINE V WONG,LCSW.396 CASTILLO,BCBA	IRIS 0 LIU,BCBA480	499	JENNA KRUSCHEL,BCBA	JESCRISTA HARRIS,BCBA
422, 487, 505 JAMES L SCHAEFER,PsyD JENNEFER S HO,PHD446 JESS A CONVERSE,LCSW IRIS M RAYO DE 400 JENNIFER A 447 SELIKTAR,PHD418, 445, 511 JAMIE GIMENEZ,BCBA .418 HERSHFIELD,PhD446 JESSI R SERRA,BCBA398 JAMIE M JULIAN,LCSW.446 JENNIFER C SO,PsyD446 JESSICA A MUJICA,BCBA IRVINE V WONG,LCSW.396 CASTILLO,BCBA	IRIS J AI VAREZ BCBA 412.	JAMES H LEE, BCBA398	404	433
IRIS M RAYO DE		JAMES L SCHAEFER.PsvD	JENNEFER S HO, PHD446	JESS A CONVERSE,LCSW
SELIKTAR,PHD418, 445, JAMIE GIMENEZ,BCBA .418 HERSHFIELD,PhD446 JESSI R SERRA,BCBA398 511 JAMIE M JULIAN,LCSW.446 JENNIFER C SO,PsyD446 JESSICA A MUJICA,BCBA IRMA S LOPEZ,LMFT519 JAN R DEL JENNIFER D 412, 422, 472, 488 IRVINE V WONG,LCSW.396 CASTILLO,BCBA	•	, , ,		
511 JAMIE M JULIAN,LCSW.446 JENNIFER C SO,PsyD446 JESSICA A MUJICA,BCBA IRMA S LOPEZ,LMFT519 JAN R DEL JENNIFER D 412, 422, 472, 488 IRVINE V WONG,LCSW.396 CASTILLO,BCBA	SELIKTAD DHD 1/18 1/15	IAMIE GIMENEZ ROBA 418		JESSI R SERRA, BCBA398
IRMA S LOPEZ,LMFT519 JAN R DEL JENNIFER D 412, 422, 472, 488 IRVINE V WONG,LCSW.396 CASTILLO,BCBA404 STINSON,PsyD483 JESSICA BARISH,BCBA Ishibashi, Eric, Od49 JANE H LU,LMFT402 JENNIFER E 433, 502 ISRAEL RUBENSTEIN,PHD JANELLE M HOSTER,BCBA512 JESSICA LASATER,PsyD 446 FLOREZA,BCBA511, 512 JENNIFER FANG,BCBA.512 499		IAMIE M IIII IANI I CSW 446	JENNIFER C SO PSVD 446	JESSICA A MUJICA.BCBA
IRVINE V WONG,LCSW.396 CASTILLO,BCBA			IENNIFER D	412 422 472 488
Ishibashi, Eric, Od49 ISRAEL RUBENSTEIN,PHD 446 JANE H LU,LMFT402 JENNIFER E 433, 502 HOSTER,BCBA512 JESSICA LASATER,PsyD FLOREZA,BCBA511, 512 JENNIFER FANG,BCBA.512 499		JAN K DEL	STINGON DOWN 400	
ISRAEL RUBENSTEIN,PHD JANELLE M HOSTER,BCBA512 JESSICA LASATER,Psyd 446 FLOREZA,BCBA511, 512 JENNIFER FANG,BCBA.512 499	IRVINE V WONG,LCSW.396	CASTILLO,BCBA404	3111130111,F3yD403	422 E02
ISRAEL RUBENSTEIN,PHD JANELLE M HOSTER,BCBA512 JESSICA LASATER,Psyd 446 FLOREZA,BCBA511, 512 JENNIFER FANG,BCBA.512 499		JANE H LU,LMFT402	JENNIFEK E	•
	ISRAEL RUBENSTEIN,PHD	JANELLE M		
	446	FLOREZA,BCBA511, 512	JENNIFER FANG,BCBA.512	499

JESSICA	JONATHAN R	JUSTIN D RESNICK,BCBA	Kataria, Hardeep, Od128,
MALDONADO,BCBA433,	BOLAND,LCSW447		183, 277, 312
134	JONATHAN R	Jwo, Kevin, Md277	KATE M BURGETT,LMFT
JESSICA N WALTER,LPCC	SIMONS,LMFT495, 518, 520	K	500
512	Jones-Gomberg Md, Sara,	KA L AU,BCBA395, 475	KATELYNN
JESSICA PAVIA,BCBA472	Md361	KAGZI S	HUSCHER,BCBA505
JESSICA PUSATERI,BCBA	JORDAN	MOHAMMED.LCSW495	KATHERINE JAIMEZ,BCBA
147	BABATAHER,BCBA482	KAITLIN	463
JESSICA R ROBLES,BCBA	JORDAN BANKS,BCBA .499	KLIPSCH-ABUDU,LCSW	KATHERINE
104	JORGE BAUTISTA,BCBA	448	KASSERMAN,LCSW448
JETTA SULLIVAN,LMFT 414		KAITLYN MORRIS,BCBA	KATHERINE NORED,BCBA
Jiang, Helen, Md182	JORGE LEAL,BCBA512	472, 495, 505	520
Jiang, Jay, Od14		Kalamdjian, Lusine, Od183	KATHERINE SUAZO,BCBA
Jiang, Yi, Md182, 323	434	KALEY A MANIERRE,LMFT	513
JILL-HILARY	JOSE A ZAMUDIO,BCBA	495	KATHERINE
CABELLON,BCBA472, 512		KALISHA KORAN	WOODHOUSE,BCBA513
JILLIAN M PAYAN,LCSW	JOSE CARDENAS,PHD.482	VAULT,LCSW448	KATHERINE X
517	JOSE E CORENA,PHD512	Kamen, David, Md28, 183	DUARTE,BCBA404
	JOSE L DAVILA,BCBA512	Kamjoo, Sami, Md72	KATHLEEN A INGMAN,PHD
Jivrajka, Renu, Md54, 235,		KAN KAN,BCBA480	448
382	395	Kandavel, Ganesha, Md72	KATHLEEN D LEE,BCBA
JOAN SANBERG,PhD447	•	Kao, Julie, Od316	472, 495, 506
JOANA A LAM,BCBA434		Karapetian, Elena, Od14, 54,	KATHRYN E
JOANN DE VIRGILIO,BCBA		84, 85, 128, 277, 343, 352	MARSHACK,BCBA410, 415,
465, 508	ENCALADA,LMFT406		448
JOANNA HERRERA,BCBA	Joseph, Boban, Md.277, 301	, (BB 01 0) (BB) (II () 100 (1) 11 10	KATHRYN M DAVIS,LCSW
480	JOSEPHINE DE LA	KAREN H KOSER,PhD448	495
JOANNA I BURGA,LCSW	CRUZ,BCBA434		KATHRYN
516	JOSHUA A	ALVARADO,LCSW470	SCHILLINGER,BCBA434 KATHYA SALAZAR
JOANNE CHOI,BCBA447	ALACRON,BCBA467, 482		CRUZ,BCBA434
JOCELYN	JOSUE E	502	KATIE J ZWOLSKI,LCSW
INCINIPSON, BUBA 4 IU, 403	TRANCOSO,BCBA466	KAREN L WIENER,LMFT	482
Joe, Jonathan, Od372	JOY WONG,BCBA472		KAUR DAMANJOT,BCBA
	REITZ,PHD400	KAREN NOHELTY,BCBA	495
512	IIIAN TORRES BORA 412	SUZ	KAYLA PACE,BCBA472,
JOELLE KHALIL,PSYD447	488	KARIN RIVETTI,BCBA394,	495, 506
JOHANNE		425, 448 KARINA ARAIZA,BCBA418	KAYLEE IKOLA,BCBA404
	JULIE GOMEZ,BCBA447	KARINA ARAIZA, DUDA410	KAYLI YUE,BCBA448
	JULIE L FUTRELL,PHD448	DAOULATIAN,BCBA400	KAYTLIN KUNS,BCBA415
JOHN BUGAS,PHD447	•	KARINNA TORRES495	Kazarian, Ani, Od72
JOHN R QUINLAN,PSYD	422, 463, 472, 520	KARLA GALEANO, BCBA	Keating, Patrick, Md389
147	JULISSA MIRO	398	KEITH BERGER, BCBA506
	QUESADA,LMFT448	KARLA HEREDIA,LMFT.406	KEITH MASSEL,PHD466
JOHN X GASPAR,LMFT 494		KARLA M ARNOLD,LCSW	KELCEY R
Johnson, Leonidas, Od128,		448	SPENCER,BCBA477
182	JUSTIN CHOE, PSYD393	Karlin, Jamshyd, Md379	KELLY A JASINSKI,BCBA
JOLIE WILLIAMS,BCBA.505		Kaspian, Susan, Od135	

KELLY A Kim, Melody, Od.14, 15, 129, KRISTI GARFIELD,BCBA Larino, Carmela, Od LEITHEISER,BCBA491 184, 185, 186, 278, 323 491 Latter, Mitchell, Md24 KELSEY MCCUBBIN,BCBA Kim, Michelle, Od184 KRISTINE ADAMIAN,LCSW Latto, Ira, Md	, 338 365
KELSEY MCCUBBIN,BCBA Kim, Michelle, Od184 KRISTINE ADAMIAN,LCSW Latto, Ira, Md	365
	SVI)
Kelsey, James, Od105 Kim, Sally, Md258 KRISTINE RIEGO, BCBA 400 495	JyD
KENDAL L MAXWELL,PHD Kim, Somi, Od185 KRISTOPHER C LAURA L FRANCO,BCI	RΔ
448 Kim, Stanley, Md186 KERN,PsyD396 422, 463, 473, 521	,, (
KENNETH Kim, Stella, Od23, 185 Krivoy, Daniel, Md49 LAUREL DEURMIER,B	CBA
CANTERO,BCBA412, 422, Kim, Tae, Md186 KRYSTA D RUSSO,BCBA 394	
473, 488 Kim, Yong, Md	463
KENTON LANE,LMFT475, Kim, Yun, Md21, 186 KRYSTAL D LAUREN A HUNT,BCB.	
502 KIMBERLY A ROMO, LPCC WATKINS, BCBA	
Kerendian, Joseph, Md262 434 KRYSTAL LAUREN A	
Kerendian-Hakimi, Anita, Od KIMBERLY AGUIRRE, BCBA FOUNTAINE, BCBA500 SCHELLINGER, BCBA.	414
183 520 KRYSTINA JONES,BCBA LAUREN A SZYPER,Ps	
KESJANA CAKE, PSYD. 404, KIMBERLY 478 449	,
407, 426, 434, 473, 513 HURTADO, BCBA	Ą
KEVEN HO,BCBA517 KIMBERLY 400 429, 513	
KEVIN D MAMON,BCBA 502 PURUNCAJAS,BCBA 467 Kummer, Robert, Od 187 LAUREN	
KEVIN GALAN, BCBA434 Kislinger, Mark, Md97 Kurwa, Badrudin, Md15, 59, HARDCASTLE, BCBA	473
KEVIN LEE,BCBA480 KITTY M 97, 374 LAUREN J JACOBS,BC	
KEVIN M YOSHIDA,LCSW MCCORMICK,LCSW394 Kwok, Kevin, Od122 412, 422, 473, 488, 506	
448 Knight, Curtis, Od116, 187, Kwok, Philip, Od302 LAUREN LEIGHTON, But a contract of the contract	CBA
Khachatoor Sarkissian, 264 Kwong, Tiffany, Od61, 347 449	
Talin, Od85, 278, 343 Knight, Darren, Md374 KYLE E DAVIS, BCBA467 LAUREN LENKE, LCSW	.449
Khadem, Neda, Od332 Ko, William, Md323 KYLEE M LAUREN LOGAN, PSYE	.449
Khan, Ayaz, Do302 KOBRA SCHAEFER,BCBA404, 508 LAUREN M	
Khanna, Sandeep, Md24, SCHABANPOUR,LCSW.449 KYLIE LAM,BCBA398, 463 STOCKLY,LMFT	498
122, 183, 184, 246, 382 Kochkarian, Yeraz, Od35, KYUNG JOON SUH,LPCC LAUREN M	
Khodabakhsh, Afshin, Md.28 262, 339 449 TERSCHLUSE,LMFT	
Khraishi, Terry, Od.140, 184, Koeler, Thu, Od140 KYUNG LEE, PsyD449 LAUREN TURNER, BCE	Α
266 Koh, Heejung, Od103 L 434	
Khurana, Rahul, Md184 Kohara, Eunice, Do141 LACEE BENNETT, LMFT 418 LAUREN V FRANCO, B	CBA
Khwarg, Steven, Md184, 353 Kook, Lorie, Od266 Lahijani, Shermin, Od187 513	
KIM A PRODGER,LCSW426 Kopelow, Stanley, Md72 Lai, Elson, Md314 LAURI SIMCHONI,BCB	
KIM M OWENS,LPCC429 Kouchouk, Amr, Md85, 187, Lai, Kim, Od262 Lauro, Patrick, Od	
KIM Y ZHU,BCBA449 312 Lai, Tiffanny, Od188 LAWRENCE M TRAN,E	CBA
Kim, Alice, Md186 Kramar, Mark, Md72, 379 Lam, Julie, Od318 434	
Kim, Amy, Od	
Kim, Charles, Od129, 265 KRIS JONES, BCBA502 Lam, Taylor, Od61, 335 Le, Huong, Od54	•
Kim, David, Md85, 379 KRISTA GIBERT, BCBA502 LANCE MICHAEL A Le, Khanh, Od	
Kim, Hans, Md185 KRISTEN FRALEY,LCSW DAYANDAYAN,BCBA400 LEA LORA,BCBA	
Kim, Heawon, Od129 520 LANDON D LEAH C STRYER,LMF	
Kim, Jane, Md184 KRISTEN MERRILL,PHD HALLBROOKS,LCSW477 LEAH MANSFIELD,BCI	3A
Kim, Janet, Md .54, 128, 140, 449 LANI WALKER,LCSW449 434	400
185, 246 KRISTEN V EDDY, PsyD 449 Lapsi, Shelly, Md48, 61 Lean, John, Md	
Kim, Jee, Od185, 186 KRISTEN WALLIS,LMFT495 LARA MEKHITARIAN,LMFT LEANDRE ALLEN,BCB	4435
Kim, Jonathan, Md186 426	

	LILIA SANTOYO,LCSW.435,		
449 LEE F FUSELIER,LCSW449	450	ZAMORA,LCSW450	
		LIZETH SEVILLA,BCBA .418	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	HERNANDEZ,BCBA404		
	LILIAN R RIVAS,BCBA513	LIZZETE BANUELOS,LMFT	Luque, Lee Jiuan, Od129
Lee, Cheng Hong, Od21		476	LUSE LIEU,BCBA404, 409,
	HAYRAPETYAN,BCBA513		480
	Lillo, Oscar, Od .55, 129, 353		LUSINE GABRIELYAN,PHD
Lee, Edward, Md73, 188,	Lim, Andrew, Od266	Lo, Alvin, Od97, 104	521
189	Lim, Derrick, Od 24, 105, 142	Lo, Christopher, Md192	Luy, Tony, Od192
Lee, Fanny, Od302, 374	Lim, Leyen, Od318	Lo, Danielle, Md104	LUZ E LOPEZ,BCBA502
Lee, Gary, Od62	Limfat, Alan, Od278, 279	Lo, Garlan, Md104	Ly, Linda, Od192
Lee, Jenie, Od302	Lin, Beelein, Md7, 303	LOC THAO,BCBA402	LYDIA CASTILLO,BCBA
Lee, Jennifer, Md190	Lin, Dennis, Od254, 255	Logan, Dwayne, Md.55, 142,	435, 473, 496, 506
Lee, Jennifer, Od15, 141	Lin, Ivy, Od383	192, 246, 279, 280, 332,	LYDIA FONSECA,LMFT.519
Lee, Jocelyn, Od188, 189	Lin, Josephine, Od.239, 240,	353, 354	LYDIA LUNA,LPCC513
Lee, Joseph, Md21, 135,	279, 302 Lin, Karen, Od316	Logan, Maiya, Od192	LYDIA S CHUN, PSYD 395
188, 189	Lin, Karen, Od316	Logani, Sangeeta, Md312	LYNN M
Lee, Juliane, Od129, 141,	Lin, Kristie, Md15, 16, 191,	Logani, Sanjay, Md312	MILLER-ALBAN, LCSW426
142, 323	192, 255, 279, 303, 374,	LONA BORBA, BCBA418	LYNN TU,BCBA405, 480
Lee, Kelly, Od254			LYSA SNOWDEN,BCBA 488
	LINDA BONILLA,LMFT450	Lopez, Ryan, Od22	M
	LINDA E FUJINO,LPCC495		
Lee, Luann, Od.54, 119, 235,		518	Macdonald, Tina, Od303
383	473, 495, 506	LORENA	MACEY WILLIS, LMFT 469
Lee, Sandy, Md72	LINDA YI,BCBA416, 473		MACKENZIE C
	Linden, Minglih, Od279		BRESSON,BCBA413, 488
	LINDSAY D HELLER,PSYD		Macy, Jonathan, Md193
Lee, Yuson, Od188		Louie, Mae Lae, Od109	
Lee-Villanueva, Betty, Od.85	LINDSAY M RICH,BCBA473		
LEILI ZARBAKHSH, PSYD	LINDSAY M SCALES,LMFT	LOUISE KERR,LMFT450	Madriaga Jayson Od 193
426, 435, 513	406		Maeda, Raymond, Od193,
Lemor, Daniel, Md35, 190	LINDSAY SOUZA,BCBA 435		303, 304
Lemor, Marcos, Md22, 190		Lovato, Victoria, Od22	MAGALY PEREZ,BCBA .467
LESLIE CHARLES, PhD. 449	• •	Low, Madeleine, Od192	MAGALY Z REYES,BCBA
LESLIE SALINAS,BCBA.477	Ling, John, Md122		513
LESLIE Z MUNGUIA,LPCC	Lintz, Lisa, Md73		MAGDALENA C
495	LIORA POURATI,LMFT450		SANCHEZ,BCBA513
	LISA BENDIMEZ, PSYD450		Maggiano, James, Od24
Leung, Eric, Od .15, 316, 323			MAGGIE WOO,BCBA409
Levin, Michael, Od49	LISA L FHAGEN, BCBA .413,		Magno, Benjamin, Od193
Lew, Lester, Od7	488	LUIS RODRIGUEZ,BCBA	Maguen, Ezra, Md193
Liang, Jane, Od104, 254	LISA LEE, BCBA398, 399		Mah, Gene, Od266
Liao, David, Md28, 29, 85,			Mahdavi, Paymohn, Md86,
190, 191, 259, 278, 343,	LISA STODDARD,BCBA	513	98, 280, 324
353, 361, 362	394, 425, 450	LUIZA ANDAKYAN,BCBA	Maher, John, Md354
	Liu, Erica, Md51		MAIRA ESTRELLA,BCBA
LILI K NGUYEN,PSYD450			394
	, ,		001

MALIA S MONROE,BCBA 426	MARIA C BARTLETT,LMFT 473	MARJORIE C HEMMEN.BCBA418	Mcguire, Desmond, Md280 Meallet, Mario, Md36, 259,
MAN CHI C DIEU,BCBA.480	MARIA C JEVITZKY,BCBA	MARK V CREVELLI,BCBA	337
MANAK KUMAR	409	419	MEGAN E HUTH,LCSW .452
•	MARIA C STARR, BCBA .514	MARKESIHA	MEGAN GIETZEN,PsyD.452
Manchandia, Ajay, Md142,		PENN-KAAI,BCBA452	
193	496, 514	MARLEE C	426
Mancilla, Raul, Od130, 280		MARTENS,LCSW496	
Mandel, Benjamin, Md62, 109, 193, 194, 247, 366, 383			394, 410, 422, 452, 489
	MARIA M PADILLA,BCBA 413, 488, 489	HERNANDEZ,BCBA435 MARLON TILMON,BCBA	•
Mandelberg, Alan, Md35			413, 489 MELANIE M
Mandrick, William, Md73, 194	MARIA MOTE, BOBA410		LAPEYROLERIE,LCSW .452
	PANDURO-MORALES,LCS	MARTHA L CUAN,LCSW	MELINA A DE LEON, BCBA
MANUEL RAMIREZ,BCBA	W519	•	461
518	MARIA	Martidis, Adam, Md104	
	PEREZ-RICHTER,LMFT 463		
	MARIA ROBLES,BCBA409		
354	MARIAFERNANDA	Martinez, Jessika, Od375	
MARC E BORKHEIM,PHD	VALLENAS,BCBA514	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	BURROUGHS,LCSW452
450	MARIAM FARUQUI,BCBA	MARY K NILES,LMFT395	
MARC E	418, 426	MARYAM SMITH, PSYD .452	BALDERRAMA,PsyD452
WILMES-REITZ,PhD400	MARIAM M	Masuyama, Lisa, Od375	MELISSA D
MARCELA ROLDAN,LCSW	BERBERYAN,LMFT399	Matsunaga, Douglas, Md.29,	COTTONE-WILSON,PSYD
451	MARICELA	194, 195	453
MARCY FIBROW,BCBA.466		MATTHEW C	MELISSA L DISTEL,BCBA
	MARIE POULSEN,PhD451	PETERSON,BCBA416	
MARGARET A BEST,LMFT	MARINA D	MATTHEW R HICKS,LCSW	MELISSA LARIOS,BCBA
519	BAUTISTA,BCBA435		453
MARGARET 540	MARIO M PRIETTO,LCSW	MATTHEW YAGGIE,BCBA	MELISSA LINCOLN,BCBA
DUENEZ,LCSW518		518	506
MARGARET H	MARISA LOBUGLIO,LMFT		MELISSA MCKAY,BCBA503 MELISSA
BENDER,LCSW451 MARGARITA M	MARISOL	MAX FERNANDEZ,BCBA	PEREZ-RUAN,BCBA435
	RODRIGUEZ,BCBA463	419 MAYA B	MELISSA RESERVA,BCBA
MARI RADZIK,PhD451		INIGO-ANDERSON,LCSW	402, 435
MARIA A	407	452	MELVA TRAVIS,BCBA503
GENGENBACHER,PSYD	MARISSA		Menghani, Ravi, Md143
451	GUTIERREZ,BCBA514		MERCEDES G
MARIA A HEMAN,LCSW407		366, 384	ITRIAGO,PSYD453
MARIA A JARQUIN,LPCC	514	MAYRA A CHAVEZ,LCSW	Messinger, Jay, Od47
516	MARIYA	452	MIA ARREDONDO,LCSW
MARIA ALBELAIS,BCBA	GRYUNSHPAN,BCBA473,		476
426, 435, 506, 513	496, 506		MICHAEL A DUENAS,BCBA
MARIA AVEDISSIAN,LMFT	MARJAN	MAYTE SALAZAR,LMFT518	•
500	FARDGHASSEMI,PsyD452	Mcallister, Bennett, Od195,	MICHAEL C
MARIA BRIZUELA,BCBA	MARJANEH-MARCIA	304	CARROLL,PSYD453
513	KHALITCHI-ALAVI,PSYD	Mcgraw, Joseph, Md280	
	452		

MICHAEL COMLISH,LMFT		Nagiel, Aaron, Md198	
453	263	Nakamura, Ashley, Od318	
MICHAEL D AGOSTIN,PHD		Nakamura, Gina, Od76	
500 MICHAEL D MARTINEZ	195, 196, 247, 367, 384 Miyamoto, Richard, Od. 76	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
JR,PSYD435, 453	Moayedpardazi, Hamideh,	Nallasamy, Sudha, Md17, 73, 198, 361	496
MICHAEL S	Md63, 64, 110, 196, 247,	• •	NEGAR
GREENER,LCSW395	367, 384		GHORBANALI,BCBA454
MICHAEL S MOORE,LMFT	•	Nam, Sok, Md198	
468, 482, 514		Namavari, Abed, Md87	
MICHAEL W MACKIE,PhD	196, 367, 368	NANA E	489
453	MONICA B KELSON,PhD	HAYFORD-WILSON,BCBA	NELLY VILLA,BCBA454,
MICHELLE C FENG,PHD	453	419	503
453	MONICA BHUYAN, BCBA	NANCY FIKRY,BCBA422	Ng, Loretta, Od199, 305, 306
MICHELLE L SALAS,BCBA	521	NANCY LUC,BCBA419	Ng, Nolan, Od306
453	MONICA L PALLAN,LMFT	NANCY RUIZ	Ngai, Philip, Md375
MICHELLE P DOVE,BCBA	404, 407, 426, 435, 466,	•	Ngo, Jennifer, Od88
425	473, 514	•	Nguyen, Angeline, Md73,
MICHELLE R	MONIKA COELLO,BCBA	NANCY Y PINEDA,BCBA	199, 200
JUHASZ,LCSW453		474, 496, 506	Nguyen, Bao-Thu, Md143
MICHELLE ROWLEY,BCBA 496	MONIQUE L GARY,LCSW 435	Narala, Ramsudha, Md29, 30, 88, 199, 260, 281, 343	Nguyen, Huy, Md281, 306, 375, 385
MICHELLE SCHAUB, BCBA	Monshizadeh, Ramin, Md	NARINE	Nguyen, Huyen, Od143
405, 478, 480	235	KAZANDJIAN,BCBA429	Nguyen, Meggie, Od17, 55,
MICOL ARIAS,LCSW453	Montana-Collins, Claudia,	Nasr, Roshanak, Od55	56, 64, 130, 143, 144, 199,
Mielke, John, Od86			200, 333, 355, 384, 385
MIESHA D EARVEN,BCBA		MCKENNA,LCSW516	
424	Moore, J. Solomon, Od368	NATALIE LAI,BCBA454	Nguyen, Nguyet-Cam, Od.24
MIGUEL A SOLORIO, BCBA		NATALIE RING,BCBA474,	
404, 478	Moore, Lori, Md16, 55, 87,	•	Nguyen, Phong Quoc, Od
	197, 240, 280, 324, 354, 375		376
453, 467, 514		TINNERMAN,BCBA394	• •
	Morrison-Reyes, Joshua, Md		Nguyen, Son, Od47
496, 506	16, 281, 304, 305	474, 489	Nguyen, Thien Thu, Od64,
MILDRED ORTIZ,PHD403 Miller, Kevin, Md195		NATHALIE J VALDEZ,LPCC	•
MIMI CURTIS,PHD500		496	Nguyen, Thien, Od64, 111, 200, 248, 368, 384
Min, Christine, Od23, 195			Nguyen, Thy, Od332, 333,
Min, Zin, Od22		NATHAN TYREE,BCBA .435	
Minasyan, Lilit, Md 16, 86, 87		•	Nguyen, Trisha, Od314
MINDIA		SAECHANG,BCBA463	
GABICHVADZE,PsyD397		NATS J BABEL, PsyD419	
MINDY GIBSON, BCBA419		NAVDEEP	NICHOLAS BURKEY,BCBA
MINELLA	MYLVIA POLANCO,BCBA		•
HARABIDIAN,BCBA399		NAVID RAFAILMEHR,LMFT	
MISHA MONAZZAM,BCBA	N	454	394, 425, 454
419	NADER A ABOUL	NAWAL Y LOTFY,LMFT411,	
	HOSN,BCBA474	424	413, 422, 506

NICOLE GEND, BCBA394, 467 NICOLE GURALNIK, BCBA 468, 496 NICOLE M LOVE, LCSW.413 NICOLE MURILLO, PHD.410 NICOLE SNYDER, LMFT 454 NICOLE TEHRANI, LPCC 496 NICOLE WHYBREW, BCBA 481 NIHAL MAKHYOUN, PHD 514 NIKOLE GRULLA, BCBA.521 Nikou, Sam, Md88 NILSA Y RODRIGUEZ, BCBA514 NOEMI CUEVAS CARBAJAL, BCBA409 NOGA KLAIN, BCBA491 NOHELI V JIMENEZ SANCHEZ, BCBA419 NONIA ZARGARIAN, BCBA 496 NOOSHIN AGHILI, PHD475 NORMA A RAMIREZ, BCBA 413, 423, 489, 507 Novack, Roger, Md30, 88, 200, 260, 281, 343, 362 Nuyen, Brenda, Md255 O Ohanian-Goncuian, Biana,	403 Parfenova, Anna, Od355 Park, Kay, Md88, 89, 258 Park, Paul, Md88, 202 Parks, David, Md30, 131 Partamian, Leon, Md263 Parvus, Britt, Do282 Pasquali, Larry, Md123 Pasquali, Theodore, Md123 PASTORA GUARDADO,BCBA508 Patel, Alpa, Md202, 355 Patel, Deval, Od376 Patel, Harshad, Md144 Patel, Jay, Md89, 99, 100, 118, 241, 248, 282, 325, 344, 376 Patel, Krupa, Od202	EBRAHAMIAN,BCBA413, 423, 489 PATRYCJA A MALINOWSKA,LCSW423 PAUL W THOMAS,PHD .454 PAULA L CEDILLO,PsyD 419 PAULA M SANTOS,BCBA 395 PAULINA E OCHOA,BCBA 503 PAULINA M GASTELUM,BCBA423 PAVEL B DEMIDOV,BCBA 514 PAXY VIRGEN,LPCC454 Pazornik, Arthur, Od202 Peace, James, Md .116, 117, 202, 203, 355 PEDRO J MENDEZ,LPCC 455 Pedroza, Alyssa, Od203 PEGGY WU,LMFT414 Penn, Steve, Od203 PEGGY WU,LMFT	Pham, Thuy, Od21, 205 Pham, Vy, Od205 Phan, Amy, Od316 Phan, Mimi, Od144, 145, 355 PHILIP ADLER,PHD429, 436, 479, 500 PHILIP C RUDDY,LMFT.399 PHILIP S PINES397 PHILLIP A ROMERO,BCBA 464 PHOEBE L CHAN,LCSW 466 Phung, Lam, Md314 Phung, Steve, Od56 PICOLYA K ROBINSON,PSYD455, 489 PIEDAD C CASTRILLON,LMFT483 Pieramici Md, Dante, Md.265 Pilyugina, Svetlana, Md17, 31, 39, 44, 206, 334 Pineles, Stacy, Md206 PODDER RUMA455 Pokpongkiat, Si, Od206 Poolsaad, Aaronshawn, Od 385 Popat, Umangi, Od206 PORTILLO N DIANA410 Posey, Deborah, Od17 Powell, Cheryl, Md206, 207
413, 423, 489, 507 Novack, Roger, Md30, 88, 200, 260, 281, 343, 362 Nuyen, Brenda, Md255	Patel, Deval, Od376 Patel, Harshad, Md144 Patel, Jay, Md89, 99, 100, 118, 241, 248, 282, 325, 344, 376	385 Perez, Cecilia, Od204 Perez, Evelyn, Od 36, 64, 89, 112, 144, 203, 204, 205, 248, 368, 369, 385	Poolsaad, Aaronshawn, Od 385 Popat, Umangi, Od206 PORTILLO N DIANA410 Posey, Deborah, Od117
Okie, Theodore, Md .56, 235, 385 Oku, Russell, Od255 Oleynikov, Yuri, Md201 OLGA S SHARFMAN,BCBA 413, 423, 489 OLUWASEYI ADEYINKA,BCBA405 Ong, Olivia, Md98, 99, 118, 240, 281, 282, 324, 325, 344, 376	PATRICIA K MASUDA STORY,PsyD423 PATRICIA K ROGERS,LCSW476 PATRICIA P LAKATOS,PHD	Perry, Angela, Md89, 241 Pesheva, Maria, Md .89, 205, 255, 256 PETER AHN,BCBA419	

	REYNA C LEON,BCBA407		RUTH E LYNCH,LMFT426
RACHEL BAUM,LMFT455	Rezapour, John, Md74		RUTH TELLO DI
RACHEL PROULX,LMFT		Rogoway, William, Od56	
414 DACHEL STRODE BORA	Rezvani, Nikoo, Od74	Roh, Michael, Md145, 212,	
RACHEL STRODE,BCBA 464	RHONDA L	Roizenblatt, Roberto, Md	436, 503 RYAN TAYLOR,BCBA400
RAEYANNE	TERUNEH,BCBA515		S
		ROMAN M SHAIN,LMFT 507	
RAHA TABANKIA,LCSW	515	RON VALLE,PhD456	
482, 498, 507	RICARDO P GODINA,BCBA	•	SABRINA COX,LCSW436,
Rahhal, Firas, Md31, 90,		508	456
208, 260, 283, 344, 356,	RICHARD ETTELSON,PhD	ROSA E	SABRINA
361, 362	456	PATTERSON,BCBA456	MARASOVICH,BCBA503
Rajacich, George, Md369	RICHELLE HINMAN, BCBA	ROSA O	SABRINA TOOMA BCBA
Ramkumar, Hema, Md376	399, 410	HERNANDEZ,BCBA429,	424, 425, 503
RANDI L MADEIROS,BCBA	Ridenour, Joseph, Od145,	483, 515	Sadri Ehsan Md 120 385
497	333	Rosales, Teresa, Md146	Sage, Jeffrey, Do213
RAQUEL B	RITA MASON,BCBA476	ROSALINDA L	Sahakyan, Anahit, Od90
PIZANO-HAZAMA,LCSW	ROBBERT J	BARAJAS-CALKINS,PsyD	Sakhakorn, Yasaman, Od
464, 498	SCHALEKAMP,LMFT497		131, 213
RAQUEL ROCHON,BCBA	ROBERT A	ROSALYNE	Salehi-Had, Hani, Md.48, 57,
474, 497, 507	•	BLUMENSTEIN,LCSW456	001
	ROBERT PABICO,BCBA		Salib, George, Md64, 112,
RAVEN LINDO478, 481	468, 483	474	214, 249, 369, 386
RAY HWANG,PHD455	ROBERT R	ROSARIO RAMOS,BCBA	SALLY L TORRENS,BCBA
Reaves, Harold, Md209		Page Michael Md 121 212	424, 426, 498
REBECCA AYALA,BCBA	ROBERT SANROMAN,BCBA521	Rose, Michael, Md .131, 212,	
483, 515 REBECCA E	ROBERT W BURNS,BCBA		456
TORRES,BCBA409		GOSTARYFARD,BCBA497	SAMANTHA M
REBECCA H	462 ROBERT W	ROSI DEDOMENICO, BCBA	MATHEW, BCBA491
	MCALISTER,PSYD456		SAMANTHA PANE,LMFT 518
REBECCA K DUNN,PSYD	ROBERTO C	ROSINA S	SAMANTHA R
455		LABEAUNE,BCBA466	SHAVER RCRA 507
REBECCA L	ROBIN L PALM, BCBA413,	ROXANA J	SAMANTHA R
ROTHSTEIN, BCBA. 405, 409	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	CARDENAS,BCBA515	
REDD E DAVIS,LCSW455	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	ROYA BEHESHTI,BCBA490	0 17 (1 111 (0 1 (1) 2 0 2) (12 0) 10 0)
REIANNE TANAG, BCBA464			Samimi, David, Md214, 284
Reingold, Warren, Md362	497	456	Samuel, Michael, Md18, 44,
Reiser, Bibiana, Md18, 209,	ROBYN PEARL, PSYD456		45, 121, 131, 132, 146, 214,
356	ROCIO M NUNEZ,BCBA 521	ARANCIBIA,LCSW484	256, 284, 285, 286, 307, 308
Remick, Kristy, Od209, 307	RODOLFO ZUNIGA,LCSW	Rude, Loren, Od56	Sanchez, Adriana, Od65,
RENATO PEREZ,LCSW.455	476	RUDOLPH	113, 146, 214, 249, 369, 386
		SANCHEZ,BCBA478	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
210, 283	211, 212, 260, 283, 344,	Ruezga, Sandra, Od376	
Retnasothie, Dashaini, Od	356, 362	Ruiz, Carolina, Od213, 249,	
210	ROGELIO I SILVA	369	GUERRERO,LCSW429,
Rex, Steven, Od210	105CANO,BCBA413	RUSSELL D PARK,PhD .456	436, 479, 483, 498, 500

SANDRA ALVARADO,BCBA 416	Savetsky, Michael, Md65, 113, 146, 215, 241, 249,	Shaw, Minh, Od90, 100, 216, 241, 242, 286, 325, 326,	SHOUH-RONG TSAI,PHD 458
SANDRA L FLORES,LCSW	325, 344, 369	344, 345, 376	Shuham, Ellen, Od36, 103,
427	Schoenberg, Robert, Od.308		263, 339
SANDRA M	Scolinos, Frank, Od.117, 357		SHULLY SALMAN,PHD508
			·
•	SCOTT CROSS,BCBA411		•
SANDY	SEAN N BOILEAU,LPCC	SHEALYNN	Sierra, William, Md217
HERNANDEZ,BCBA423,	•		SILVIA MONZON,BCBA 474,
474, 521	Sein, Julia, Md265		497, 507
		ASHRAFI,BCBA409, 423,	
Santarlas, Michael, Od51	•	466 Chandarana William Od 216	SIMONE PRESLEY,BCBA
SAQIB IQBAL,LCSW395		Sheesfarooqui, Ifrah, Od.216	
SARA ASGARI,BCBA481		Sheffer, Albert, Md65, 113,	
SARA D	SERGIO ALMANZAR,LCSW	114, 216, 249, 250, 370, 387	Sinai, Nikta, Od339
ROSENBLUM-FISHMAN,Ph		SHEILA ALFARO,LCSW	SINDY OH-LIVERANT,PhD
	Shabatian, Babak, Md132		458
SARA D SPURRIER,BCBA	SHADAVIA FRANCE, PSYD		Sinson Tran, Cherrie, Od 217
515	457	SHELBY	SIYI ZHENG,LMFT458
		SCHWINDLER,BCBA468,	
474	103, 132	497	Smith, Lowell, Od265
		SHEREE BRAZE,BCBA 405,	•
74, 335	Shahbazian, Angela, Od.308		237, 238, 345
SARAH A BOLLA,BCBA.425		SHEREE	Snider, Matthew, Md217
SARAH C	GONZALES,LCSW457		,
SONCRANT,PsyD457	•	SHERLY KHODADAD,LMFT	, , ,,,
SARAH DACEY,BCBA457		458	217, 218, 326
SARAH E	Shamie, Neda, Md215		Sodhi, Avneet, Md132, 218,
		VASQUEZ,BCBA395, 420	
SARAH J STEVENS,PSYD	235, 236, 386, 387	SHERRY WINSTON,LMFT	SOHYUN C HAN,PSYD458
457	Shammas, Maya, Md57,		Solano, Joel, Md90
SARAH S	215, 235, 236, 386, 387	Sherstinsky, Mark, Od216	
MACKINNON,BCBA436,	SHANA WILLIAMS,BCBA	SHERYL Y HOANG	490
503	507	ALI,BCBA481	Soltani, Sheila, Od218
SARAH SCHWARTZ,PHD	SHANNA MUNOZ,BCBA	Shi, Linda, Od217	SONDRA
429, 436, 479, 500	474, 497, 507	Shih, Chun-Chieh, Od104,	YAMASHITA,BCBA515
SARAH Y DIROY,LCSW 410		387	Song, Alice, Md286
Sarajian, Ida, Od90	LACABANNE,LMFT518	Shih, Jack, Od387	,
SAREH HAMZAVI,LMFT 497	SHANNON L WILLIS,BCBA	Shih, Kimberly, Od59, 260	Soo Hoo, Jenny, Od256
SARINE DONOYAN,BCBA	497	Shihady, Angela, Od217	Soroudi, Abraham, Md114
423, 490	Shapiro, Robert, Od216	Shin, Jiyen, Od317, 326	Sparks, Kenneth, Md.32, 337
Sarkisyan, Siranush, Od .215	SHARI HUNTER,BCBA405	Shirazian, Foad, Od345	STACI JACKSON, BCBA. 515
Sasaki, Irene, Md146	SHARON NESSELLE,LMFT	SHIRIN GHESSER,BCBA	STACY LEE,BCBA478
Sato, Michelle, Md215	457	458, 497	STACY M
SATOKO MURASE,LMFT	SHARON ONEIL,PhD457	SHIRLEY SOTELO,LCSW	WADLINGTON,PHD458
427	SHARONJEET KAUR, BCBA		STACY SUGAWARA, BCBA
Saulny, Stanley, Md74, 379	399	SHIVALI SINGH,BCBA458	420
Savar, Aaron, Md32		SHIVANI P	Stahl, Robert, Od76
		ESCAMILLA,PSYD458	STEFANY AYALA,BCBA 507

	Suk, Kevin, Md18, 57, 75,		
Steinberg, Craig, Od .50, 335		261	467
Steinberger, Dean, Od238		TANYA L VARGAS	TIMOTHY PETERSEN,PHD
STEPHAN J	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	IBARRA,BCBA464	•
•	Sung, Jenny, Od337, 376,		
STEPHANIE A	377	•	TINA PATEL,BCBA459
	Surti, Kavita, Md8, 18, 48,		
STEPHANIE A SIFUENTES	101	TARA DREW,BCBA459	
458	SUSAN BLACK, BCBA403		Tjoe, Ashley, Od18, 327
STEPHANIE		RICHARDSON,PHD459	
	SUSAN H DO,BCBA406,	•	459
STEPHANIE BIBEAU -	481	515	Tom, Wesley, Od223
	SUSAN L HOLT,PHD458		
190 3 TERMANUE DANGO BODA	SUSAN M SHIN,LCSW437	•	430
STEPHANIE DAVIS,BCBA	SUSAN RISCHALL,BCBA	414, 490	Ton, Lieu, Od223, 372
125, 466, 508, 518	405, 474, 497, 507	TAYLOR FEHRMAN,LCSW	TONIA R GARNETT,LCSW
STEPHANIE L	SUSAN SHERMAN,BCBA	498	464, 476
CLANCY,LCSW406		TAYLOR M	Tonnu, Kieutien, Od309
STEPHANIE A27	SUTHAREE AND ADD	COSANELLA, PsyD459	•
•	CAMLUEDET,BCBA405		Topete, Isis, Od223
	SVADA PARHIMOON,BCBA		
164	400	TERESA MORALES,BCBA	Torres, Anna, Od47
STEPHANIE	Swearingen, David, Od318		TOSHA HAYES,BCBA430
	Szeto, Jennifer, Od327		
STEPHANIE N MARCY,PhD	T	TERESA SUEN,BCBA464	
458 STEPHANIE REAL,BCBA	Taban, Mehran, Md220, 221,		•
399, 437	357	Terzian, Michael, Od312	
STEPHANIE ROSS,BCBA	Tabandeh, Homayoun, Md		Tran, Dai, Md309, 314
191	33, 91, 221, 260, 287, 345,		Tran, Dan, Md146, 147
STEPHANIE	363		Tran, Grace, Od225
SCHEER,BCBA406, 481	TALEEN HANOUN,BCBA	459	Tran, Henry, Od. 45, 46, 133,
STEPHEN JOHNSON, BCBA	474, 497, 498, 507	Thall, Marc, Od238	
414, 423, 462, 503	17 11717 11 0 1		Tran, Hoa, Od48, 65, 66
Stephey, Emily, Od .218, 357	DEANGELIS,LCSW458		Tran, Jennie, Od101, 242,
Stern, Lawrence, Od218	ramayo, riobori, oa		287, 288, 327, 328, 346, 377
Stiles, Steven, Md218, 345	17 WITE I V V	VANMARTER,BCBA420	
SU WONG,BCBA476, 479		Thong, Salena, Od120	
Su, Daniel, Md32, 33, 91,		Tian, Emmy, Od222	
218, 219, 260, 286	ran, Banaray, Ganiini 10	Tien, Peter, Od263 Tienda, Juan, Od223	
Su, Steven, Od317, 326		TIFFANY	Tran, Nhung, Od223, 224,
Su, Susan, Od45, 132, 133,	261, 287		
218, 326	., ., .,	FERNANDO,BCBA 474, 498, 507	Tran, Stephanie, Od147, 224
	Tang, Jeanette, Od238 TANIA EUFEMIA,BCBA521	TIFFANY M	Tran, Vinh, Md91, 256
SUAN M MONCAYO,BCBA	TANIA M	MAROUEZ RORA 515	TRAVIS M MEAD,LMFT .519
458		TIFFANY R SAUCER,LCSW	
Sugimoto, Jean, Od258	450 461	411	Trieu, Angie, Od147
	TUU, TU I		Trinh Anh Od 57
		THINK I MERCENICA, LACTALIST THE PARTY	

Trinh, Lillian, Od225	VANESSA	Vinh, John, Od19	WENDY STONE, PsyD437
TRISHA LORIMER,BCBA	MANRIQUEZ,BCBA420	VIRGINIA DAY, BCBA503	
464	VANESSA MARTIN,BCBA	VIRIDIANA P MORA,BCBA	CAMPBELL,LMFT430, 437
Tsang, Dorcas, Od.226, 309,	•	405	WILLIAM A JENKINS, BCBA
310	VANESSA OCAMPO,BCBA	VIRIDIANA	416
Tu, Beverly, Od333	•		WILLIAM M SHANNON,PHD
Tu, Linh, Od358		VITTORIO B MATINATA	420
	484		WILLIE HARRIS,LCSW501
Tuli, Suhas, Md37, 236		•	•
Turetsky, David, Od91		VIVIAN CHANG, BCBA460	
Turner, Christina, Od147		VIVIAN ESCOBAR,BCBA	WINDY LITVAK,LMFT460
•	Vanichsarn, Krystal, Od288		Wolstan, Barry, Md359
TYLER J WILLIAMS,LCSW	VARDUI		WONG AUDREY,BCBA.414,
460		Voong, Lillian, Od329	
U		Voros, Victoria, Od380	
Uchio, Alejandra, Md66, 114,	Varsani, Poonam, Od148,	Vosoghi, Houman, Md371	Wong, Andrew, Od377
148, 226, 250, 370, 388	228, 251, 333, 358	Vu, Bach Lan Linda, Md.256,	Wong, Cecilia, Od66, 67,
Ullman, Henry, Md34, 117	VASYL A	315	102
UMEKO S	GHANIMIAN,LCSW460	Vu, Francis, Od47	Wong, Jessica, Md93
ALLEN-JONES,LMFT403	Vaughn, Leroy, Md118	Vu, Phuong, Od148	Wong, Karen, Od317
UMI KONO,BCBA420		Vu, Tony, Od115, 228, 371	
Underwood, Lance, Od226		Vyas, Neil, Md37	
	377, 388	W	Wong, Mike, Od291
Ung, Cindy, Md148, 227	VERONICA N EYO,LCSW		Wong, Rosie, Od291
Ung, Susan, Od66, 115, 148,	465	Wagner, Barry, Od261	
226, 227, 250, 370, 371, 388	VERONICA NASSER,BCBA	Wainess, Reid, Md19, 20,	
Ung, Teresa, Od226		46, 122, 133, 134, 228, 229,	Wong, Sharon, Od20, 291,
Unzueta, Miguel, Md 24, 123,	465	230, 289, 290, 317, 329, 358	334, 359, 388
227, 250, 251, 388	VICTOR A	Wake, Eugene, Od92	Wong, Thomas, Od291
Uribe, Maria, Od19, 227	CONSTANTINO,LMFT476	Walker, Kimberly, Od230,	Wong, Tin-Cheu, Md257
Uyeda, K. Leo, Od119	VICTOR A NOH,BCBA405	231, 310, 311	Wong, Tom, Od291, 292
V	VICTOR DE LEON,BCBA	Walsh, Alexander, Md34, 92,	Wong, Vione, Od38, 232,
Vaidya, Nadeem, Md346	395	231, 261, 290, 346	318
VALENTINE	VICTORIA E RABOW,PhD	Wang, Amy, Od66	Woo, Bonnie, Md46, 329
VALDOVINOS,LCSW460	400	Wang, Jing, Md231, 232.	Woo, Derrick, Od123
Valenzuela, Alyssa, Od37,	VICTORIA	290, 291	Woo, Paul, Od8
263, 339	LASSETTRE,BCBA475		Wright, Kenneth, Md233
	VICTORIA		Wright-Scott, Sheila, Md .265
VALERIE BAGNOL,LCSW	SERRATOS,LCSW.416, 460		Wu, Jacqueline, Od292
460	VICTORIA W	232, 291, 358	Wu, Meng-Hua, Od .311, 377
VALERIE L MONROE,LMFT	CURTIN,LCSW516		Wu, Michelle, Od20
518	Villegas, Rex, Od92, 101,	vvairioi, iviioriaci, ivia 52, 240,	Wu, Monty, Od8
VANESSA ANGULO,BCBA	102, 242, 243, 289, 328,	201, 201, 020, 011, 011	
516	346, 371, 377		Wu, Roger, Od378
VANESSA BUENO,BCBA	VINCENT E DURU,BCBA	148, 232, 251, 334, 358, 359	
460	437	WEI YU,BCBA478	
VANESSA C GOMEZ,BCBA		Wei, Ted Chau-Po, Md257	
420	VINCENT V	Weise, Richard, Md92	XOCHITL MARTINEZ,BCBA
VANESSA M	ANTWERP,BCBA414, 423,	WENDY I MIELKE,LMFT470	521
SANCHEZ-CABRAL,LMFT	475, 490, 516	WENDY L SELEVITCH,PhD	Xu, Junyao, Od317, 329
460	VINCENZO I	395	•
	PICCIRILLO,PHD476		

Provider Index

For more information please contact

Health Net 21281 Burbank Blvd. Woodland Hills, CA 91367

Member Services

1-800-675-6110 24 hours a day, 7 days a week

For information about becoming a Health Net member, please contact Enrollment Services **1-800-327-0502** Monday through Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Assistance for the hearing and speech impaired TTY users call **711.**

www.healthnet.com/shp



Health Net of California, Inc. and Health Net Community Solutions, Inc. are subsidiaries of Health Net, LLC. Health Net is a registered service mark of Health Net, LLC. All rights reserved.

DIR064090EP00 (printed 11/23)